Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

1904 Maneuvers 14-90-121

1904 maneuvers from Manassas to Gainesville.[4 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 116 & 117

Published in Book

1939 Manuevers 14-90-122

1939 maneuvers at Manassas [4 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 118 & 119

Published in Book

4-H Clubs of Prince William County 14-13

Compact Disc (CD)

43rd Battalion, Virginia Calvary Reunion 14-23-010

Reunion of 43rd Battalion, Virginia Calvary, Mosby's Men

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 5x7; Page: 5

Published in Book Oct. 25, 1898

7th Cavalry and Hospital Corps Camps at Gainesville (No. 24, 19-01

Vol. I)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

84 Lumber 14-26-125

84 Lumber

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 275

Published in Book

Abbott, Deborah 14-66-132

Executive Director Deborah Abbott of BEACON literacy ministry

July 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Abbott, Dorothy Rollins (Funeral Card)

Dorothy Rollins Abbott (29 Mar 1921 - 6 Aug 1997)

Abel Family 14-23-160

Abel Cafe, Quantico with Able Family

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 80

18-01-14

Published in Book

Abel Family 14-63-03

Abel Family: Margaret, May Maurice, Hattie, Elmer, Bill, Robert and Dan

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.2

Published in Book

Abel Farm 14-63-18

Maurice and May Abel Farm

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.58

Published in Book

Abel, Bill 14-63-14

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book 1905

Abel, Bill 14-63-45

Bill Abel

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.202

Published in Book 1918

Abel, Elmer 14-63-14

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book 1905

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Description		Cotton macx	
Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Abel, Elmer		14-63-37	
Elmer Abel			
"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woo	lfenden, Sr. (RELIC Published in Bo		1918
Abel, Elmer & lee		14-63-39	
Elmer & Lee Abel "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woo	lfenden, Sr. (RELIC Published in Bo	, ·	
Abel, Hattie		14-63-14	
Holmes School staff and students			
"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woo	lfenden, Sr. (RELIC Published in Bo		1905
Abel, Hattie		14-63-23	
Baptism with Pastor Swain			
"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woo	Published in Bo	, · · •	1913
Abel, Hattie		14-63-33	
Hattie Abel	Ifondon Or (DELIC	075 5070 Wall = 200	
"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woo	Published in Bo		1915
Abel, Hattie		14-63-52	
Lee Abel, Anna Woolfenden, Charle "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woo		975.5273 Wol), p.208	
Abel, Lee		14-63-52	
Lee Abel, Anna Woolfenden, Charle "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woo		975.5273 Wol), p.208	
Abel, Margaret		14-63-57	
Margaret Abel			
"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woo	lfenden, Sr. (RELIC Published in Bo		
Abel, Mary Jane Henderson		14-03-378	
Mary Jane Henderson Abel age 18 Source unknown			
	Other Media		
Abel, May		14-63-38	
May Abel, Mrs. Mary Thornton, Ella "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woo			
Abel, R. L.		14-77-01	
Prince William County Police Depart	rtment (42-head sho	S)	1970
Abel, Robert		14-63-14	
Holmes School staff and students "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woo			1005
	Published in Bo		1905
Abel, Robert Allen Robert Allen Abel		14-63-02	
"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woo	lfenden, Sr. (RELIC Published in Bo		

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Compilers Notes** Format Photo No. Date Taken

Abel, Willima Grandison

14-03-379

William Grandison Abel in Civil War Uniform

Source unknown

Other Media

Abercrombie, Mary Ellen

14-76-41

Volunteers Pamela Henegar and Mary Ellen Abercrombie.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.107

Published in Book

Able, Rosie 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Able, Tex 14-03-051

Sheriff Deputies prior to 1970. Left to right: Cliff Dent, John Alvey, Bill Barnes, ?, Tex Able

Xerox copy

Able, Widrow 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Abrams, Sgt. 14-23-156

Iwo Jima Memorial at Quantico MCB; Sgt. Abrams, Franklin Keys, Samuel Ferguson, Mr. Crismond & PFC Tino

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 78 1951

Published in Book

Abt, Helen Elizabeth 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Adair. Jeanne 08-06-220

Manassas Battlefield, Bull Run Stone Bridge

Stone bridge with two arches off Route 29 with Jeanne Adair standing on bridge. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative January 7, 1982

Adams, Aunt Almedia 14-16-17

Aunt Almedia Adams

Digitally scanned Prints

Adams, Jeanne 14-32-217

Nokesville Homemakers Club in front of the Brentsville Courthouse

July 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Adams, John 14-23-157

Iwo Jima Memorial at Quantico MCB; J. F. McInteer, Mitchel Raftelis, John Adams, Mayor Robert Park, Jim Sisson & Percy

Brown

Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 78

Published in Book

Adams, John 14-23-170

Al Presti, Hunt Moncure, Ewing Wall, Wallace Courne, John Adams, Clifton Caton and Tony Ferlazzo in Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 85

Published in Book

Adams, Margaret 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Adams, Margaret P.

14-65-207

Officers & members of the Board of the Piedmont Savings & Loan Association

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Adams, Pattie L.

14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Adams, William

01-17-24

Ed King, Loraine Dow, Carl Lounsbury and William Adams standing under a tree at Dumfries Court house site, about 1984 Photo Prints - 3x5

Aden School 14-37-02

The Aden School, c. 1930

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 72

Aden School 14-37-03

Students of the four-room Aden School, 1921

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 73

Agnes, Hurricane Flooding at Occoquan

14-68-068

Scenes of Occoquan and the river during the Hurricane Agnes Flooding

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 92

Published in Book 1972

Agnew, Ella 14-13-006

Manassas Tomoto Canning Club with (L-R) Jesse Payne, Muriel Arey, Ollie Hornbaker, Unknown, Dorothy Button, Hope Hill, Esther Dickens, Mildred Lawler, Marie Leachman, Emily Johnson (agent 1911-16), Myrtle Johnson, Unknown, Marian Lewis, Ella Agnew (agent 1910-20), Dorothy Merrill

Photo No.: CUL0001 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1913/14

**Agricultural College** 

14-65-050

The first class in Agriculture, Agricultural College in Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 10)

Newspaper

Agricultural College, Manassas

14-90-018

The first class in Agriculture, Agricultural College, Manassas VA. with students testing soil.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 19. This image also available on the Virginia Historical Society site vahistorical.org

Published in Book

Agricultural College, Manassas from postcard

01-12-07

Agricultural College, Manassas VA

Photo on a display panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

Agricultural High School, Manassas

14-90-017

Agricultural High School, Manassas

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 19

Published in Book 1909

Air Distributing Co., Inc.

14-28-122

Air Distributing Co., Inc.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 64

Published in Book 1970

Air Force Installation 14-20-017

Marine & Air Force Installation

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 2x4; Page: 68

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Airport Extension** 

02-21-57

Airport Extension, aerial

Slides

Airport, Manassas (Maniport)

14-47-039

Manaport , Manassas Airport (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 58

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Airport, The National

02-21-68

National Airport, The

Slides

Airport, Woodbridge

14-47-040

Woodbridge Airport (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 59

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Akatsuka, Yukari, Secretary General, Kuentai-USA

14-03-312

16-01-007-01

Freedom Museum in Manassas group photo. The Bull Run Observer, 18 Sept. 2015 p. 31

Xerox copy

2015

Akers, Benjamin F.

Benjamin F. Akers Cemetery Marker, Gainesville United Methodist Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Akers, Ethel

14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

1898

Akers, Ida

14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Akers, Walter 14-38-090

Prince William Pharmacy with Dr. C. R. C. Johnson, Walter Akers and Maurice Hopkins

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.67

Akers, Walter 14-65-260

The Prince William Pharmacy in Manassas was located on Center Street. Dr. C. R. C. Johnson, Walter Akers and Maurice

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Alagrucci, Mr. 14-22-117

Chopawamisci RDC Project sign with Mr. Alagrucci

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6; Page:112

Albis, John 14-23-266

Steve Stefanides, John Albis and Mickell Angelo of Quantico with fish

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 140 Published in Book

Alborn, Alan 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Albright, Kerri 14-32-416

The first class of paranormal investigation was conducted on Oct. 9, 2009.

November 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Alderman, Lois 14-03-349

Brentsville District High School Class of 1954 reunion group: Helen Graves, Nancy Tiller, Sarah Burke, Paul Croushorn, Lois Alderman, Laura Sloper, Warren Manuel.

The Bull Run Observer, 22 July 2016, p. 25

Newspaper

Aldrich House 14-25-219

Aldrich House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 152

Published in Book

Aldridge, Ronnie 14-65-241

Johnson Tool & Die Co.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.9)

Newspaper

Alexander, Colonel William 14-03-005

Effingham Plantation House, home of Colonel William Alexander. ca. 1765

Photo is in color in the "Prince William County Annual Report - 1970"; VA 352.0755 Pri 1970

Xerox copy

Alexander, E. P. General 14-45-001

General E. P. Alexander

Sept 1983

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Alexander, Sandie House, view toward (No. 90, Vol. II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Alexander, Stew & Dorothea 14-03-240

Five pictures of Bacon Race Church clean-up with Stew & Dorothea Alexander

Digitally scanned Prints

Alhis, J. 14-23-130

Quantico Baseball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x6; Page: 65

Published in Book 1940

Alibi Catering 14-26-129

Alibi Catering

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 277

Published in Book

Aline, Al 14-03-364

Al Kline, John Wood, Denzel Elkins and Arthur Carter, Barbershoppers

Potomac Leisure, Jan. 26, 1973, p. 11

Published in Newspaper

All Saints Catholic Church 05-01-06

All Saints Catholic Church, Manassas, VA

Original building use as All Saints Catholic Church, later sold to Reformed Presbyterian Church

Other Media

All Saints Catholic Church 14-38-157

All Saints Catholic Church on Center Street

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x3, p.113

c. 1900s

## **Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index**

Indexed As:

Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**All Saints Catholic Church** 

14-90-041

All Saints Catholic Church at the corner of Center and Fairview Ave.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 35

Published in Book

All Saints Catholic Church, Old

14-25-100

Old All Saints Catholic Church, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 83

Published in Book

**All Saints Catholic School** 

14-65-245

Gregory Construction Buildings (4 photos)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.10)

Newspaper

All Saints Church, Manassas

07-09-202

All Saints Church, Manassas

4-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

**All Saints Roman Catholic Church** 

14-35-048

after 2005

Former All Saints Roman Catholic Church built in 1878

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 88

**All Saints Roman Catholic Church** 

14-35-049

New All Saints Building completed in 1974 at the intersection of Stonewall Road and Center Street

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 88

16-01-268 **Allen Cemetery** 

Fletcher-Allen Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Allen Family** 

14-54-02

Bill, Judy, Will, Joanne and Michael Allen

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Allen Homeplace-Potter's Field

16-01-338

Allen Homeplace - Potter's Field (4 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Allen House** 

14-25-209

Powell-Allen House, Waterfall

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 147

Published in Book

**Allen-Fletcher Cemetery** 

16-01-268

Allen-Fletcher Cemetery (4 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

16-01-268-03 Allen, Cornelious

Cornelious Allen Cemetery Marker, Allen-Fletcher Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

16-01-344 Allen. Cornelius

Cornelius Allen Cemetery (2 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Allen, Elizabeth 14-13-139

Removing print from bags at Virginia State Fair, left in picture is Elizabeth Allen, Nokesville 4-H

Photo No.: CUL0045 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1932

10/25/2021 Page 7 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Allen, Elizabeth 14-13-145

Nokesville 4-H club members Elizabeth Allen and Mahala Sines

Photo No.: CUL0067 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

1932

Allen, Gene Leigh 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Allen, George 14-45-002

George Allen Sept 1995

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Allen, Gilbert 14-03-157

Children with John W. Prescott

Published 6 April 1967 Manassas Journal, sec. C

Newspaper 1911

Allen, Harvey 14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Allen, Harvey 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Allen, John 14-23-087

John Allen founder of the Gainesville Methodist Church

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 45

Published in Book

Allen, John and Edmund Herr 14-23-015

Father and son

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 8

Published in Book

Allen, Loraine (Toots) 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Allen, Lorraine 14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Allen, Mary S. 16-01-268-04

Mary S. Allen Cemetery Marker, Allen-Fletcher Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Allen, Pete 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob

Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Allison Farm & House (No. 71, Vol.II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 8

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index **Format** Photo No. Date Taken

Allison, Buddy 14-23-190

Manassas Lumber Co. Little League baseball team: Jimmy Street, Stewart Vetter, Bob Boyd, Harry Bowman, Buddy Allison, Wayne Cox, Freddie Smith, Buzzy Ritenow, Chip Rohr, Butch Smoot, David Lowe, Danny Brooks, Josly Luck, Joe Harris and

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96

Published in Book

14-23-192 Allison, Kay

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

02-08-02 Almond, Governor Lindsay

Governor Lindsay Almond and Mr. Garner at Ben Lomond Farm

Two men shaking hands. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Almond, Governor Lindsay 02-08-03

Governor Lindsay Almond and Mr. Garner at Ben Lomond Farm

Two men shaking hands. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Almond, Governor Lindsay 02-08-04

Governor Lindsay Almond and Mr. Garner at Ben Lomond Farm

Two men shaking hands. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Almond, Governor Lindsay

O. J. Fitzwater, Unknown man, Mr. Gardner, Stanley Owens, Governor Lindsay Almond, Jack Ratcliff and Unknown man

Board of Supervisors. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

07-09-014 **Alpaugh House** 

Alpaugh House

ca. 1930

Hickory Hill Drive at Lake Jackson

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015 14-28-088

02-08-01

Alpha Electric Company, Inc.

Alpha Electric Company, Inc.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 49

Published in Book 1970

Alrich, Anner Moss 14-02-17

Wedding photo of William Bailey Tyler and Anner Moss, Perryman, MD

Owned by Ellie Ivancic, 6751 Jefferson Street, Haymarket, VA 20169. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned October 6, 1897

Alrich, Dr. William A. 14-26-047

Home of Dr. William A. Alrich

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 132

Published in Book

**Alten Hous** 14-25-091

Alten House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 78

Published in Book

Alton Hotel, Occoquan 14-68-030

Alton Hotel, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 63

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Alton Hotel, Occoquan (late 19th century)

14-68-011

Town of Occoquan, including Mill House, Tyson-Janney Warehouse, First Methodist Church, Alton Hotel, Rock Ledge, and Hammel Hotel (late 19th century)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 26

Published in Book

Alvery, J. W.

14-65-207

Officers & members of the Board of the Piedmont Savings & Loan Association

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Alvey Family 14-54-04

Robert, Pamela, Robert II, and Jennifer Jo Alver, Jr.

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Alvey-Sanders House 14-88-095

Alvey-Sanders house at Catharpin

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Alvey, Bob 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Alvey, Donald Thomas 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

May 31, 1971

Alvey, J. W. 14-54-03

J. W. (Jack) Alvey

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Alvey, J. W. store 08-06-089

Catharpin - J. W. Alvey Store and Post Office

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5

Alvey, Jack 14-03-154

Robert Jr. and Jack Alvey at Alvey's Community Store in Catharpin. Rural Living, Northern Virginia Electric Cooperative, Aug. 1991

Alvey, Jay 14-23-291

Jav Alvev with fish

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 147

Published in Book

Alvey, John 14-03-051

Sheriff Deputies prior to 1970. Left to right: Cliff Dent, John Alvey, Bill Barnes, ?, Tex Able

Xerox copy

Alvey, John 14-03-052

John Alvey with Sheriff cruiser

Xerox copy

Alvey, John 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Alvey, Nancy 14-23-166

Nancy Alvey

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 84

Published in Book

Alvey, Robert 14-65-172

Members o9f the Prince William Board of Supervisors

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section, p.1)

Newspaper

Alvey, Robert and Sara 14-54-05

Robert and Sara Alvey

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Alvey, Robert Jr. 14-03-154

Robert Jr. and Jack Alvey at Alvey's Community Store in Catharpin.

Rural Living, Northern Virginia Electric Cooperative, Aug. 1991

Alvey, Robert W. 02-02-07

Robert W. Alvey in a suit standing in front of a barn

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 1967 Annual Report

Alvey, Robert W. 02-02-17

Robert W. Alvey and Joseph B. Johnson

Two men in an office. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Alvey, Robert W. 02-02-36

Robert W. Alvey

One man seated with name plate on the desk. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x6

Alvey, Robert W. 02-02-38

Robert W. Alvey

Mounted on card stock. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x6

Alvey, Robert W. 02-15-02

Men identified as: Unknown; Un

Six men in classroom

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Alvey, Robert W. 02-15-12

Men identified as: Unknown; Alvey; Fitzwater; Johnson; Unknown; Unknown

Men in machine shop

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Alvey, Robert W. 02-16-02

People identified as: Unknown; Alvey, Fitzwater, Unknown

Supervisors at board table

Photo Prints - 8x10

Alvey, Robert W. 02-02-01

Prince William County Supervisor C. Scott Winfield, left; Robert W. Alvey, center with County Executive Secretary N. C. Sharp at the Annual Meeting of the Metropolitan Washington Council of Governments

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Alvey, Robert W. 02-02-11

N. C. Sharp, R. W. Alvey and others

Board of Supervisors sitting at their table. Half of the Board of Supervisors. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Alvey, Robert W. 02-02-13

Prince William County Supervisor Andrew Donnelly, left,helps fellow supervisor Robert W. Alvey put on his name tag before the annual meeting of the Metropolitan Council of Governments

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Alvey, Robert W. 02-02-19

Joseph B. Johnson and Robert W. Alvey

Board of Supervisors standing with a map. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Alvey, Robert W. 02-02-26

G. P. Manderfield, R. W. Alvey, B. Lowe, O. J. Fitzwater and J. B. Johnson

Five men and a map outside. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x6 November 4, 1965

Alvey, Robert W. 02-03-20

G. P. Manderfield, R. W. Alvey and others; Recreation Heads

Five people. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x8 March 17, 1966

Alvey, Robert W. 02-15-01

Men identified as: Unknown; Johnson; Unknown; Ferlazzo; Fitzwater; Lowe; Alvey; Manderfield; Unknown; Unknown;

Unknown

Twelve men in raincoats standing outside

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Alvey, Robert W. 02-15-04

Men identified as: Sharp; Alvey; Unknown; Johnson; Unknown; Unknown; Unknown; Fitzwater; Unknown; Manderfield

Students and men in machine shop

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Alvey, Robert W. 02-15-05

Men identified as: Manderfield, Alvey and Unknown

Three men in auditorium

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Alvey, Robert W. 02-15-08

Men identified as: Fitzwater, Unknown, Unknown, Unknown, Sharp, Ferlazzo, Unknown, Alvey, Johnson, Unknown, Unknown,

Manderfield

Men in machine shop

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Alvey, Robert W. 14-23-239

Robert W. Alvey in fron of the Alvey's Store and Catharpin Post Office

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 125

Published in Book

Alvey, Robert W. 14-03-358

The elder statesmen; PWC Board of Supervisors. Wheatley (Pop) Johnson and son Joseph, Francis Coffey, J. Carl Kincheloe,

Robert W. Alvey, Andrew J. Donnelly and Otha J. Fitzwater.

Potomac Scene Jan. 26, 1973, p. 7

Published in Newspaper 1973

Alvey's Store 14-23-092

Alvey's Store in Catharpin

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 47

Published in Book

American Gas Station 14-65-163

American Gas Station, Route 234

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2,

p.8)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

**American Legion** 

14-23-292

American Legion steet naming

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 147

Published in Book

**American Legion** 

14-38-169

Ladies Auxillary of American Legion Post 114 with Queen Estelle Douglas Moore and her Court Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.121

1954

1954

**American Legion Post 114** 

14-90-076

American Legion Post 114, Crowning of queen

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 72

Published in Newsletter

**American Red Cross** 

14-65-167

Old dwelling converted to American Red Cross

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2, n 8)

Newspaper

**American Research Corporation** 

14-65-232

ARCAS being fired in the test bay, Atlantic Research Corporation, Pine Ridge Plant

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.5)
Newspaper

Ames Funeral Home 14-64-120

Ames Funeral Home, 8914 Quarry Road, Manassas

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 49

Published in Book

Ames, Bernard

03-02-62

A party for Catherine Conner with Bernard Ames, Helen Ames and Philip Place.

Photo Prints - 3x3 August 1975

Ames, Helen

03-02-62

A party for Catherine Conner with Bernard Ames, Helen Ames and Philip Place.

Photo Prints - 3x3

August 1975

**Amidon, Douglas Tony** 

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Anaburg

14-65-185

Manassas Manor (Anaburg)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.2)

Newspaper

**Anderson Cottage** 

14-58-28

Dumfries, Anderson Cottage, 1906-1907

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 102

Published in Book

Anderson, Carl

14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Anderson, Elsie

14-54-06

Elsie Anderson

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index Photo No.

Anderson, Frances

14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

**Format** 

Anderson, George T., Gen.

14-66-143

Gen. George T. "Tige" Anderson led effort to take the high ground on Mother Leathcoat Mountain

August 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

1880s

Date Taken

Anderson, Harvey C.

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Anderson, Kenneth & Elizabeth

14-54-07

Kenneth & Elizabeth Anderson

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Anderson, Marjorie

14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Anderson, Richard

14-32-616

Rev. Benson and Rep. Richard Anderson

October 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Angelo, Mickell

14-23-266

Steve Stefanides, John Albis and Mickell Angelo of Quantico with fish

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 140

Published in Book

**Annaburg** 

05-02-03

"Annaburg", Residence of Mrs. Robert Portner, Manassas, VA

Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images /

Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

**Annaburg** 

14-15-53

Annaburg, Portner Estate Mansion and Gate House.

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4, p. 60, q.v.

05-02-03A

Annaburg Home of Mrs. Robert Portner, Manassas, VA

Connie Johnson Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images /

Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned Prints

**Annaburg** 

14-25-116

Annaburg, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 91

Published in Book

**Annaburg** 

14-35-037

Annaburg - summer home of the Portner family

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 67

**Annaburg** 

14-38-008

West Street Manassas with Annaburg in the background

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 1x4, p. 14

c. 1900

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Annaburg 14-39-05

Annaburg

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 24

c. 1900

Annaburg 14-40-10

Annaburg with fountain and unidentified gentleman

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 25

Annaburg 14-38-139

Robert Portner's Annaburg

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.99

Annaburg 14-38-161

Congregation of First Baptist Church at Deer Park Pond on the Portner Estate Annaburg for a baptism Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.116

Annaburg 14-65-100

Portner Tower in winter.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.5)

Newspaper

Annaburg 14-66-325

Annaburg, home of Mr .and Mrs. Robert A. Portner, image of postcard

October 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Annaburg 14-88-080

Annaburg

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Annaburg 14-89-022

Annaburg with Portner famiy. This house would be replaced in 1892 by a new, larger structure.

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.216

Published in Book 1887

Annaburg 14-89-023

Annaburg, several views and postcard images. Portner Tower, Annaburg Gatehouse some with family members.

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.253

Published in Book 1910-1915

Annaburg 14-90-092

Annaburg scenes including tower and interior view with Robert Portner's casket. [7 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 84 - 87

Published in Book

Annaburg Gatehouse 14-03-333

Portner/Annaburg Gatehouse [undated]

Photo Prints - 4x6

Annaburg in winter 14-90-091

Annaburg in winter

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 83

Published in Book

Annaburg Manor 14-22-046

Annaburg Manor

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x2; Page:52

Annaburg Manor 14-22-047

Annaburg Manor doll house interiors

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:52

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 15

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** Date Taken

Photo No.

**Annaburg Manor** 14-23-067

Annaburg Manor

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 36

Published in Book

**Annaburg Manor** 14-89-026

Annaburg, 1920s, 1930s, 1956, 1960. And as Annaburg Manor in 2000.

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.253

**Format** 

Published in Book

**Annaburg Manor, Manassas** 07-09-201

Annaburg Manor, Manassas

2-photos ca. 1892

> Photo Prints - 4x6 after 2005

**Annaburg Mansion** 14-47-031

Annaburg Mansion, home of Robert Portner (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 41

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book ca. 1894 & 2007

**Annaburg Residence** 14-64-099

Annaburg residence of Mrs. Robert Portner

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section",

p.5)

Newspaper

**Annaburg Tower** 14-39-01

Portner Estate Tower

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 6x8, cover

14-28-071 **Annanburg Manor** 

Manassas Manor nursing home

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 7, page 40

Published in Book 1970

Antell, Sharon Elizabeth 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Antelo, Juan P. 14-70-008

Prince William County Criminal Justice Academy Basic Law Enforcement 29th Session graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

**Antioch Baptist Cemetery** 16-01-165

Antioch Baptist Cemetery (4 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Antioch Baptist Church** 08-06-223

Antioch Baptist Church outhouse

Small stone building at 601 Waterfall Road. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 14, 1980

08-06-226 **Antioch Baptist Church** 

Antioch Baptist Church, Waterfall

Small wooden church. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 July 14, 1980

**Antioch Baptist Church** 14-22-025

Antioch Baptist Church

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x3;

Page:31

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Antioch Baptist Church** 

14-66-053

The c. 1838 Antioch Baptist Church

May 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Antioch Baptist Church** 

14-66-055

Antioch BaptishtChurch Building built in 1901

May 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Antioch Baptist Church** 

14-66-145

Antioch Baptist Church

September 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Antioch Baptist Church** 

14-78-04

Antioch Baptist Church (1901), (ref., p.3)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

**Antioch Baptist Church** 

14-78-05

07-09-156

07-09-156

Antioch Baptist Church (2012) (Ref., p.4)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Photo Prints - 4x6

**Antioch Baptist Church Caretaker's House** 

Antioch Baptist Church, Waterfall (Part 2)

3-photos

Caretaker's House

Cemetery

1997

**Antioch Baptist Church Cemetery** 

Antioch Baptist Church, Waterfall (Part 2)

3-photos

Caretaker's House

Cemetery

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Antioch Baptist Church, original

14-78-02

Antioch Baptist Church, original ca 1837, (ref., p. 2)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Antioch Baptist Church, Waterfall (Part 1)

07-09-155

Antioch Baptist Church, Waterfall (Part 1) 4-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

1997

Antioch Baptist Church, Waterfall (Part 2) 07-09-156

Antioch Baptist Church, Waterfall (Part 2)

3-photos

Caretaker's House

Cemetery

Photo Prints - 4x6

1997

**Antioch Baptist first location** 

14-66-149

Original log cabin where first service was held in 1837 for Antioch Baptist church [ currently under the weather board siding of a

September 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Antioch Cemetery** 

14-78-09

Antioch Cemetery (showing various headstones) (Ref., p.9)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

**Antioch Church Homecoming** 

14-78-23

Antioch Church Homecoming & Meeting (Ref., p.18)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

**Antioch Church Marker** 

14-78-06

Antioch Church Historic Marker (Ref., p.7)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

**Antioch Log Structure - Original** 

14-78-07

Antioch Log Structure - Original, (Ref., p.8)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

**Antioch Raod barn** 

14-88-077

Antioch Road barn

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

**Antioch School #3** 

14-03-388

Laura Washington Lansdowne, Flora Lansdowne, Annie Mae Robertson Lansdowne, Naomi Gaskins, Mary Washington Bushrod at site of Antioch School #3, in Waterfall area (known as Bridgett Town or Bridgetown).

Bull Run Observer, 24 Aug 2007, p.1

Published in Newspaper

**Antioch-Macrae School** 

14-37-05

The Antioch-Macrae Elementary School, abandoned in 1982

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 77

Antioch-McCrae class picture

14-03-267

Antioch-McCrae class picture 1963-64 with Fannie W. Fitzgerald, teacher

Washington Post, 6 July 2014 p. 1C

Newspaper

1963

**Antioch-McGrae School** 

14-03-219

Antioch-McGrae 1963-1964 Class Picture, Mrs. Braxton teacher23 students.

Photo Prints - 5x7

**Antioch-North Fork School** 

14-37-04

The Antioch-North Fork School as it looked in 1980

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 74

**Apperson, Gregory Bruce** 

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

**Appomattox Courthouse** 

11-01-31

McLean House at Appomattox Courthouse

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Archer, Tony photo collection

Tony Archer Photo collection

Series 1. Group 6

10/25/2021

Arebaugh, Charles Forrest Jr.

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper

May 1965

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Areoy, Russell 14-65-202

Members of the Manassas High School track team

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.10)

Newspaper 1913

Arey, Muriel 14-13-006

Manassas Tomoto Canning Club with (L-R) Jesse Payne, Muriel Arey, Ollie Hornbaker, Unknown, Dorothy Button, Hope Hill, Esther Dickens, Mildred Lawler, Marie Leachman, Emily Johnson (agent 1911-16), Myrtle Johnson, Unknown, Marian Lewis, Ella Agnew (agent 1910-20), Dorothy Merrill

Photo No.: CUL0001 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1913/14

Arington, Charles H. 16-01-148-01

Charles H. Arington [Chapman H. Arrington]

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Arlington Iron Works 02-17-38

Arlington Iron Works Men and machine

Photo Prints - 8x10 1968 Annual Report

Arlington Iron Works 02-17-41

Arlington Iron Works Building & trucks

Photo Prints - 8x10

Arlington Iron Works 14-65-053

Arlington Iron Works, Manassas Plant

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 12)

Newspaper

Arlington Iron Works 14-65-246

Arlington Iron Works Plant, Manassas (2-photos)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.11)

Newspaper

Arlington Iron Works Inc. 14-28-121

Arlington Iron Works Inc.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 64

Published in Book 1970

Armel, Don 14-65-241

Johnson Tool & Die Co.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.9)

Newspaper

Armentrout, Clyde 14-40-07

Joseph Hottle family with Lucy Hottle, Charles Hottle, Elizabeth Armentrount, Gordon Armentrout, Cora Hottle, Noah Hottle, Mose Hottel, William Hottle, Clyde Armentrout, Lucy Armentrout, Catherine Hottle, Joseph Hottle, Lydia Breeden, Ila Breeden,

Albert Breeden, Oden Breeden, Lucy Effie, Harry Breeden

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6, p. 18

1904

Armentrout, Elizabeth 14-40-07

Joseph Hottle family with Lucy Hottle, Charles Hottle, Elizabeth Armentrount, Gordon Armentrout, Cora Hottle, Noah Hottle, Mose Hottle, William Hottle, Clyde Armentrout, Lucy Armentrout, Catherine Hottle, Joseph Hottle, Lydia Breeden, Ila Breeden, Albert Breeden, Oden Breeden, Lucy Effie, Harry Breeden

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6, p. 18

1904

Indexed As:

**Description** 

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Armentrout, Gordon** 

14-40-07

Joseph Hottle family with Lucy Hottle, Charles Hottle, Elizabeth Armentrount, Gordon Armentrout, Cora Hottle, Noah Hottle, Mose Hottel, William Hottle, Clyde Armentrout, Lucy Armentrout, Catherine Hottle, Joseph Hottle, Lydia Breeden, Ila Breeden, Albert Breeden, Oden Breeden, Lucy Effie, Harry Breeden

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6, p. 18

1904

Armentrout, Lucy

14-40-07

Joseph Hottle family with Lucy Hottle, Charles Hottle, Elizabeth Armentrount, Gordon Armentrout, Cora Hottle, Noah Hottle, Mose Hottle, William Hottle, Clyde Armentrout, Lucy Armentrout, Catherine Hottle, Joseph Hottle, Lydia Breeden, Ila Breeden, Albert Breeden, Oden Breeden, Lucy Effie, Harry Breeden

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6, p. 18

1904

Armistead, Eloise

14-32-558

Eloise Armistead, born in Front Royal, VA, daughter of George Carter and Laura Virginia (Green) Armistead. August 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Armstong, Dorothy

14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986 Photo Prints - 9x24

Armstrong, Alphonze House

14-76-06

Alphonze Armstrong House leveled by toronado

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.15

Published in Book 1929

Armstrong, Edna

14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

Arnold, Bertha

14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Arnold, Harvey

14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Arnold, Mrs. Ethel

14-13-024

Bethel Woodbridge Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Sara Johnson, Mrs. Ethel Dawson, Mrs. R. S. Hall, Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. Sara Wiglesworth, unknown, Mrs. Deniccoli, Mrs. Ambrose Petallet, unknown, unknown, unknown, Mrs. Ethel Arnold, Mrs. Willie Marshall, Mrs. Hannah Thompson, Mrs. Riley, Mrs. G. Yorkdale, Miss Allice Webb, agent.

Photo No.: CUL0149 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

1938

Arnold, Rowena

14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Arrington Cemetery** 

16-01-069

Arrington Cemetery (5 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Arrington Home** 

14-03-359

Manassas celebrates 100 years of history, photos courtesy of Paul Arrington

Potomac News, May 11, 1973, p. B 5

Published in Newspaper

1890s

**Arrington House** 

14-25-089

Hixson-Arrington House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 77
Published in Book

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Arrington House** 

14-65-093

Manassas Band marches down Main Street at the beginning of the century. Paul Arrington's house is on the right; on the left now stands Lyon's Bouquet Mart.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.1)

Newspaper

Arrington, Chapman

16-01-148-01

Charles H. Arington [Chapman H. Arrington]

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Arrington, D. J.

14-23-039

D. J. Arrington on fire wagon

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page:22 Published in Book

Arrington, D. J.

14-38-175

Volunteer Firefighter D. J. Arrington driving fire wagon down Grant Ave.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.124

ca. 1900

Arrington, D. J.

14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal

Newspaper

Arrington, D. J.

13-01-09

D. J. Arrington, Paul Arrington's father, rides a Manassas fire wagon in 1912

Published in Prince William Journal, 11-12 March 1992, p. A4, copy in Arrington Family File, RELIC Newspaper

Arrington, D. J.

14-65-221

D. J. Arrington sits atop the first Manassas fire wagon on Grant Ave.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.9)

Newspaper ca. 1905

Arrington, David J.

14-35-015

David J. Arrington on Grant Avenue, c. 1905 with equipment wagon of Manassas Volunteer Fire Company

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 27

Arrington, David T.

16-01-069-05

David T. Arrington, Arrington Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Arrington, Kitty

14-23-153

"Gay Nineties Group" -- Virginia Ratcliffe, Walser Rohr, Frances Saunders, Kitty Arrington, Gilley Kincheloe & Libby Lunn Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 76

Published in Book

1941

Arrington, Kitty

14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102 Published in Book

Arrington, Kitty

14-38-147

Gay Nineties singing group with Dot Byrd, Virginia Ratcliffe, Walser Rohr, Frannie Saunders, Kitty Arrington, Gilley Kincheloe and Libby Lynn

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.104

c. 1943

Arrington, Nannie C.

16-01-069-04

Nannie C. Arrington, Arrington Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index Format Photo No.

Arrington, Paul Mr. and Mrs. home

14-87-10

Date Taken

"White House" home of Mr. and Mrs. Paul Arrington on Main st.

Newspaper Clipping

Other Media 1954

Arrington, Paul T.

14-91-025

Paul T. Arrington, Manassas District of School board

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Feb. 1969, p. 9

Published in Magazine

Arrington, Paul, Mrs.

14-03-382

Young ladies of the Manassas Junior Women's Club:

Mrs. R. Jackson Ratcliffe, Miss Walser Conner, Mrs. Sedrick Saunders, Mrs. Jack Royer, Mrs. Paul Arrington, Mrs. Connie

Kincheloe, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Jr.

Manassas Journal, 03 Apr 1942, p.1

Published in Newspaper

Arrington, Richard

16-01-069-01

Richard Arrington Cemetery Marker, Arrington Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Arrington, Thomas** 

14-23-278

Thomas Arrington, Sr with children

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 141

Published in Book

**Arrow Heads** 

14-68-003

Arrow heads and axe heads at the Occoquan Historical Society's Mill House Museum

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 14

Published in Book

**Arrowheads** 

14-22-002

Stone arrow heads

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA) photo size: 2x4;

Page:11

**Asbury Cemetery** 

16-01-170

Asbury Cemetery (2 phoptos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Asbury Methodist Church** 

14-25-078

Asbury Methodist Church, Nokesville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 69

Published in Book

**Asbury Methodist Church, Nokesville** 

14-88-045

Asbury Methodist Church, Nokesville

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

**Asbury Methodist Episcopal Church** 

14-38-009

Lee and Grant Avenues with Lutheran parsonage under construction and Asbury Methodist Episcopal Church

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 1x4, p. 14

**Asbury Methodist-Episcopal Church** 

14-38-104

Asbury Methodist-Episcopal Church used as a school

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.75

Ascua, Melanie P.

14-03-387

Jenny Enriquez DeBermant, Melanie P. Ascua, Jewell Moore of Ellis Elementary School with portrtate of Suella Gilbert Ellis Bull Run Observer, 04 Aug 2007, p.2

Published in Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Ash, Elizabeth 08-06-072

**Buckland Tavern Auction** 

Thomas O. Beane is behind Elizabeth Ashe

Photo Prints - 3x5 August 25, 1975

Ashbury Church, Aden 07-09-021

Asbury Church, Aden

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Ashby Gap 11-01-25

Sketch of Federal Cavalry Charge near Ashby's Gap

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Ashby Jewelers 14-25-147

Ashby Jewelers, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 107

Published in Book

Ashby Jewelers Building, Manassas 07-09-024

Ashby Jewelers Building, Manassas

Building ca. 1915

Photo Prints - 4x6 after 2005

Ashby-Cole Cemetery 16-01-193

Ashby-Cole Cemetery (3 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Ashby, Willie J. 16-01-193-01

Willie J. Ashby Cemetery Marker, Ashby-Cole Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Ashdale Plaza 14-65-140

Ashdale Plaze at Dale City

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2,

p.1)

Newspaper

Ashe, Thomas J. 08-06-072

**Buckland Tavern Auction** 

Thomas O. Beane is behind Elizabeth Ashe

Photo Prints - 3x5 August 25, 1975

Ashe, Tom 14-03-039

Stone foundation Buckland School with Tom Ashe

School is located behind the John Trone house. Photo by Heidi Baumstark.

Photo Prints - 7x8 March 2006

Ashford Farm (No. 65, Vol.II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Ashton, R. R. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Athey, Mrs. W. S. 14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) May 1938

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Atlantic Research 02-17-36

Aerial view of Atlantic Research Pine Ridge, Gainesville

Photo Prints - 8x10

Atlantic Research 02-18-07

Atlantic Research - inside factory

Photo Prints - 8x10 1968 Annual Report

Atlantic Research Corp. 14-28-126

Atlantic Research Corp.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 67

Published in Book 1970

Atlantic Research Corporation 14-65-230

Mixer blades and bowl inspected at plant, Atlantic Research Corporation, Pine Ridge Plant

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.5)

Newspaper

Atlantic Research Corporation 14-65-231

Worker completes attachment of lanyard to ARCS nose cone, Atlantic Research Corporation, Pine Ridge Plant

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.5)

Newspaper

Atlas Industries, Inc. 08-06-133

Florance Farm, Gainesville

Quarterhorse farm and Atlas Industries Building. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 September 7, 1968

Atlas Machine & Iron Works 14-65-240

Atlas Machine & Iron Works, Inc. interior

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.8)

Newspaper

Atlas Machine & Iron Works 14-65-270

Atlas Machine & Iron Works

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.11)

Newspaper

Atlas Machine Iron Works 02-17-22

Atlas Machine Iron Works

Overhead crane

Photo Prints - 8x10 1968 Annual Report

Austin Farms Restaurant 14-91-029

Austin Farms Restaurant

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Feb. 1969, p. 22

Published in Magazine

Austin, Alvin 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Austin, Thelma 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Automobile travel 14-65-216

Automobile travel in the county through the years (4 photos)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation

Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Averick (Heinekin Children's Tutor) 14-66-013

Wedding Party of Ella Heineken and Franz Peters

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1887

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 24

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Avolonte II 14-23-013

Avalonte II

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 7

Published in Book

Avon Farm 14-66-258

Avon Farm, in the distance

Sept. 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine March 1862

Avon Farm 14-66-223

Avon Farm clapboard-over-log house, burned in the early 1930s.

February 2014, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag Hay)

Published in Magazine 1900

Awad, Omar and Shelly 14-66-273

Omar and Shelly Awad at Haymarket Evergreen Center
December 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)
Published in Magazine

Babee, James M. 14-03-320

Prominent Men of Prince William: C. E. Nicol, H. M. Clarkson, Thos. H. Lion, Jas. E. Herrell, W. C. Wagener, Wm. E. Lipscomb,

Edwin Nelson, J. B. T. Thornton, F. C. Rorabaugh, R. H. Hooe, and James M. Barbee. (drawings)

The Manassas Journal, 10 Sept. 1904

Xerox copy

Bachelor Hall 14-88-139

Brawner House AKA Douglas Hall AKA Bachelor Hall

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Backman, Patricia 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Backus, Bill 14-32-589

Bill Backus

March 2014, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter Feb 14

Bacon Race Baptist Cemetery 16-01-049

Bacon Race Baptist Cemetery (3 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Bacon Race Church 01-03-05

Bacon Race Church Meeting House

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Bacon Race Church 08-02-01

Bacon Race Church

PRWMCO-BACO-1

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 30, 1969

Bacon Race Church 08-02-02

Bacon Race Church

PRWMCO-BACO-2. Tony Wrenn photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 30, 1969

Bacon Race Church 08-02-03

**Bacon Race Church** 

Close up of door PRWMCO-BACO-3. Tony Wrenn photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 30, 1969

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 25

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Compilers Notes** Format Photo No. Date Taken **Bacon Race Church** 08-02-04 **Bacon Race Church** PRWMCO-BACO-4. Tony Wrenn photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 May 30, 1969 **Bacon Race Church** 02-14-08-07 **Bacon Race Church** Contact Sheet August 20, 1971 **Bacon Race Church** 02-14-08-08 Bacon Race Church Interior Contact Sheet August 20, 1971 **Bacon Race Church** 02-14-08-09 **Bacon Race Church** Contact Sheet August 20, 1971

Bacon Race Church 14-20-016

Bacon Race Church

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County": (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x6; Page: 64

Bacon Race Church 14-22-081

**Bacon Race Church** 

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:81

Bacon Race Church 14-25-050

Bacon Race Church and Cemetery, Hoadly

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 49

Published in Book

Bacon Race Church 14-44-05

Bacon Race Church, p. 64

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Bacon Race Church 14-50-40

**Bacon Race Church** 

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 104

Published in Book 1937

Bacon Race Church 14-03-236

Inside the Oak Grove(Bacon Race Church) showing pulpit.

Digitally scanned Prints

Bacon Race Church 14-03-237

Inside the Bacon Race Church showing a person (perhaps William Smoot) in the pulpit and two women in the pews.

Digitally scanned Prints

Bacon Race Church 14-03-238

Colored picture of the Oak Grove Baptist Church when in good condition.

Digitally scanned Prints

Bacon Race Church 14-03-239

Picture of the Bacon Race Church soon after collapse on Christmas Day (3:00 am) 1987

Digitally scanned Prints

Bacon Race Church 14-03-240

Five pictures of Bacon Race Church clean-up with Stew & Dorothea Alexander

Digitally scanned Prints

Bacon Race Church 14-88-118

Bacon Race Church interior

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 1950s

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

**Bacon Race Church congregation** 

14-03-315

Bacon Race Church congregation, group of 34 adults standing outside in front of a house. Elder Smoot might be in the photo take in either the late 1880's, 90's or 1900's. Elder Smoot died in 1938.

From the Mill House Museum, Occoquan collection

Digitally scanned Prints

**Bacon Race Meeting House** 

14-34-017

Bacon Race Meeting House

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6 p.24, g.v.

**Badwolf Brewing Company** 

14-03-406

BadWolf Brewing Company in Manassas. Peggy Portner, Barbara Portner Breeden, Paige Gibbons-Backus and Rob Orrison. "Bull Run Observer", 4 Aug. 2017, p. 26/7.

Published in Newspaper

August 2017

**Bailery-Tacey Cemetery** 

16-01-149

Bailey-Tacey Cemetery (4 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Bailey Family** 

14-23-139

Cleve Bailey, Marmon Bailey, Nara Blankenship & Sallie Blankenship with Tom Bailey (deceased)

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 69

Published in Book

Bailey, Addison & Hannah

16-01-319-11

Addison & Hannah Bailey Cemetery Marker, Pinn Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Bailey, Addison G.

16-01-319-01

Addison G. Bailey Cemetery Marker, Pinn Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Bailey, Charles B.

16-01-149-03

Charles E. Bailey Cemetery Marker, Bailey-Tacey Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Bailey, Georgia (Smith)

14-16-18

Georgia (Smith) Bailey

Digitally scanned Prints

Bailey, Hazel

14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper

1947

Bailey, Lewis Reverend

14-68-057

Rev. Lewis Bailey & River Baptism

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 84

Published in Book

ca. 1900

Bailey, Lula A.

16-01-149-01

Lula A. Bailey, Marshall B. Tacey, Sr. Cemetery Marker, Bailey-Tacey Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Bailey, Mrs.

14-32-400

Brentsville Girl Scout Picnic down at Seymours Island

August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

1943

Bailey, Sarah Catherine (Sanford)

14-03-295

Sarah Catherine (Sanford) Bailey, wife of Wellington Gordon Bailey. Born Dec. 5, 1854, died 19 Jan 1915. Buried at Oakdale Baptist Church Cemetery, Greenwich, VA

Photo given to RELIC by Leta Ann Peacemaker from Santa Cruz, CA 6/11/15

Digitally scanned Prints

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Bailyburgh

14-44-04

Bailyburgh, p. 58

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Baird, A. C.

14-45-003

A. C. Baird Sept 1991

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Baird, A. C., County Inspector

01-22-01

A. C. Baird with trees and rocks at Grayson's Hill

View of one man pointing to several groups of trees and rocks

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative September 13, 1983

Baird, A. C., County Inspector

01-22-03

A. C. Baird with trees and rocks at Grayson's Hill

View of one man pointing to several groups of trees and rocks

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative September 13, 1983

Baker Funeral Home

14-28-042

Baker Funeral Home

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 28

Published in Book 1970

Baker Funeral Home

14-65-193

Baker Funeral Home

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.10)

Newspaper

Baker, Aileen, Miss

14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986 Photo Prints - 9x24

Baker, Alice

04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Baker, C. D.

14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Baker, Ella

14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

1898

Baker, Estaleah

14-03-415

Music Comes Naturally to Opera Finger, Estaleah Baker

Journal Messenger, July 20, 1979, p. A5

Published in Newspaper

Baker, George D.

14-03-371

George D. Baker and associate with hearse in 1950 and picture of original Baker Funeral Home chapel.

Potomac News, Jan. 21, 1976, p. C8

Published in Newspaper

Baker, Kitty

14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Baker, Kitty 14-38-149

Kitty Baker and piano students

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.105

1950s

Baker, Stanton 14-76-42

Stanton Baker enjoys a juicy red candy apple.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.114

Published in Book

Baker, Vernie 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Balanda, Mark 14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Balani, Kamal 14-66-304

Kamal Balani, owner of Party N Feista

April 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Balch House 14-25-063

Balch House, Nokesville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 60

Published in Book

Baldwin Hall 14-22-053

Baldwin Hall

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 1x2;

Page:55

Baldwin House 14-38-110

Baldwin House, home of the Manassas Institute founded by Fannie and Eugenia Osbourn

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.80

1910s

Baldwin House 14-41-01

Swavely School with Baldwin House

Collection of 8 photographs

1940

Baldwin House 05-02-25

Baldwin Music Hall, Eastern College, Manassas, VA [from the collections of the Manassas Museum]

Digitally scanned Prints

Baldwin House 14-90-019

Manassas Institute (Eastern College)m founded in 1890 in the Baldwin House.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 20

Published in Book

Ball Cemetery 08-01-13

Ball Cemetery - Portici - "Sacred to the memory of Spencer Ball who was born August 6th 1762. Died at Portici February 28,

1832. To our father"

PRWMCO - 22. Wm. Edmund Barrett, Clifton, VA photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

November 23, 1971

Ball Cemetery 08-01-14

Ball Cemetery - Portici, facing just north of east. The original Portici house was approximately 1/4 mi. away beyond the cemetery

PRWMCO - 23. William Edmund Barrett, Clifton, Va. photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 November 23, 1971

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes Ball Cemetery** 16-01-087 Portici-Ball Cemetery (6 Photos) Photo Prints - 3x5 color **Ball Family** 16-01-087-04 Ball Family Cemetery, Portici-Ball Cemetery. Photo Prints - 3x5 color Ball. Alfred 14-52-05 Alfred Ball "Portici, Portrait of a Middling Plantation in Piedmont Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.18 Published in Book Ball, Alfred 14-66-221 Alfred Ball owner of Portici from 1842 until his death in 1853. February 2014, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag Hay) Published in Magazine Ball, Betty Landon 16-01-087-01 Betty Landon Ball Cemetery Marker, Portici-Ball Cemetery. Photo Prints - 3x5 color **Ball, Francis Waring** 16-01-087-03 Francis Waring Ball Cemetery Marker, Portici-Ball Cemetery. Photo Prints - 3x5 color 08-06-153 Ball's Ford Furniture Co. Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope " Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Stone and wood frame building w/stone end collapsing Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Ball's Ford Furniture Co. 08-06-154 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Same building difference view. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Ball's Ford Furniture Co. 08-06-155 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Stone end view. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Ball's Ford Furniture Co. 08-06-156 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Wooden end of building w/brick outer layer collapsing. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Ball's Ford Furniture Co. 08-06-157 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Stone end of building. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index
Format Photo No. Date Taken

Ball's Ford Furniture Co.

08-06-158

Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas

Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "\_\_\_\_ Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Distant view of building.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

June 5, 1971

Ball's Ford Furniture Co.

08-06-159

Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas

Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "\_\_\_ Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Two story brick building.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

June 5, 1971

Ballendine, John

14-17-05

John Ballendine's Home, Rockledge, Occoquan, VA

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 39

Ballou, Sullivan 13-02-44

Sullivan Ballou

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

**Balls Ford Road & Gary** 

02-21-62

Balls Ford Road and Gary, aerial

Slides

Balls Ford Road, 10501

07-09-193

Hayloft Dinner Theatre, Manassas

3-photos

10501 Balls Ford Road

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Balltefield, Manassas

14-90-105

Manassas Battlefield scenes including spot where Gen. Thomas Jackson was wounded. [5 photos] "Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 101 & 102, 125 Published in Book

Balognese, A. 14-23-130

Quantico Baseball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x6; Page: 65

Published in Book 1940

Band, Manassas 14-65-093

Manassas Band marches down Main Street at the beginning of the century. Paul Arrington's house is on the right; on the left now stands Lyon's Bouquet Mart.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.1)

Newspaper

Band, Manassas 14-65-094

Old Manassas Band with Dan Lewis, Danny Bell, J. I. Randall, G. Raymond Ratcliffe, Jeff Conner, Frank May, Wilson Wenrich 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section," p.2).

Newspaper

Bangs Hotel 14-03-326

Two photos of RR train in Potomac with Bangs Hotel, including a map of the area.

Xerox copy

Bank Building 14-26-120

Old Bank Building built in 1923

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 272

Published in Book

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** Description

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Bank, National of Manassas** 

05-02-09

National Bank of Manassas, VA

Stone bank building. Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images / Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

**Bannon, Thomas Michael** 

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

02-21-45 Banyan

"Banyan", aerial [Industrial plant near Potomac River]

Slides Apr 88

**Baptist Church** 08-05-15

Baptist Church, E. Main St., Haymarket, VA

PRWMCO - HAYM - 12

Photo Prints - 4x5

**Baptist Church** 08-05-16

Baptist Church, E. Main St., Haymarket, VA

PRWMCO - HAYM - 12 Negative of 08-05-15

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

**Baptist Church** 14-25-154

Old Baptist Church, Manssas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 111

Published in Book

**Baptist Church** 14-26-091

Baptist Church with immaculate fencing

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 205

Published in Book c. 1920

**Baptist Church** 14-26-093

Will Jordan's House, Hulfish House and Baptist Church

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 206

Published in Book c. 1910

07-09-180 Baptist Church (Old), Manassas

Old Baptist Church, Manassas

ca. 1930

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

**Baptist Church, Belle Haven Missionary** 14-63-12

Belle Haven Missionary Baptist Church

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.52

1930 Published in Book

**Baptist Church, First** 14-38-161

Congregation of First Baptist Church at Deer Park Pond on the Portner Estate Annaburg for a baptism Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.116

**Baptist Church, First** 

Reverend Marshall D. Wiliams of the First Baptist Church

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2X2, p.117

**Baptist Church, First** 14-38-163

Deaconesses at First Baptist Church

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.117

1952

**Indexed As:** 

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Baptist Church, Hatcher's Memorial - Brentsville

14-05-05

Photo No.

Date Taken

Hatcher's Memorial Baptist Church, Brentsville, VA

Postcard text: "During the Civil War, the stone church was used as a hospital and barracks. By the war's end, most of the church had been distroyed, except for the sturdy stone walls. Now restored, it has resumed its role as a house of worship."

Digitally scanned

Format

Baptist Church, Hatcher's Memorial, Brentsville

14-05-06

Hatcher's Memorial Baptist Church, Brentsville, VA - interior

Postcard Text: "Baptist work established in Brentsville, VA in 1866. History of present building dates back to 1822."

Digitally scanned

**Baptist Church, Haymarket** 

14-42-06

Baptist Church, Haymarket

Photo published in "Haymarket Virginia" 2006 Calendar (RELIC 975.52732HAY)

**Baptist Church, Manassas** 

14-15-20

Old Baptist Church

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo sie 3x4, p. 32, q.v.

**Baptist Church, Manassas** 

14-38-159

Manassas Baptist Church on Center Street

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.115

**Baptist Church, Manassas** 

14-90-044

The Manassas Baptist Church [2 pictures of the original wooden and later brick building]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 38

Published in Book

**Baptist Church, Mt. Pleasant** 

14-64-104

The Mt. Pleasant Baptist Church, 15008 Lee Highway, Gainesville, VA

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 27

Published in Book

**Baptist Church, Olive Branch** 

14-66-336

14-23-074

Rev. William Smith was the first pastor of Olive Branch Baptist Church, serving from 1878 to 1918.

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Barbee James M.

James M. Barbee and Mike Cebula with Ruth and Josephine

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 38

Published in Book

Barbee, Ashby 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Barbee, Austy 14-68-056

Ellicott's Motor Company & Burdett's Eatery with Bob Burdett, Austy Barbee, Charlie Ellicott, and Della Burdett.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 83

Published in Book

Barbee, Charles 14-23-120

Charles Barbee smokes a pipe

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 62

Published in Book

Barbee, Charles Andrew 14-

Charles Andrew Barbee, Sr. 1861-1939. Prince William County Sheriff, 1912-1920

Xerox copy

Barbee, Charles Andrew

14-01-07

Charles Andrew Barbee, Sr. as a young man.

Digitally scanned Prints

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Barbee, Charles Andrew

**Compilers Notes** 

14-01-08

Charles Andrew Barbee Sr, b. 3-5-1861, d. 10-4-1939, PWC Deputy Sheriff 1904-1911, sheriff 1912-1928.

Digitally scanned Prints

Barbee, Charles Andrew, Sr.

14-01-11

Charles Andrew Barbee, Sr. Four people in open car.

Digitally scanned Prints

Barbee, D. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Barbee, Edward Garner (Funeral Card)

18-01-01

Edward Garner Barbee (28 Dec 1915 - 18 May 1996)

Barbee, James M. 14-01-03

James M. Barbee, Commission of Revenue, District No. 2.

Photo donated by Allen Barbee of Warrenton, VA who is the grandson of Charles Andrew Barbee, Sheriff of Prince William

County during prohibition

Photo Prints - 5x7

Barbee, James M. 13-02-01

Lt. James M. Barbee, Co. A, 4th VA Cavalry; Co. H, 15th VA Cavalry. Received the Cross of Honor

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Barbee, James Monroe

14-23-051

James Monroe Barbee early 1900's

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 28

Published in Book

Barbee, Mollie Virginia (Cornwell)

14-01-09

Mollie Virginia (Cornwell) Barbee, 1876-1972

Xerox copy

Barbee, Mollie Virginia Cornwell

14-23-024

Mollie Virginia Cornwell Barbee

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 12

Published in Book

Barbee, Mrs. William

03-01-04

Chairman of Prince William County Board of Supervisors, Jack Fick, receives keys and title. Pictured left to right Mrs. William Lloyd (Ruth E.), Mrs. Norma Passage, Mrs. William Barbee, Ernestine Grafton, Jack Fick, R. B. Gossom, John Ellis. Seated: Carl Kincheloe, Bradford Lowe, R. S. Hall.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Barber, Allen photo collection

Allen Barber photo collection

Series 14, Group 1

Barber, Jas. M., Lieutenant

14-86-21

Lieutenant Jas. M. Barber

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Barbour Cemetery, Haymarket

07-09-092

Barbour Cemetery, Haymarket

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Barbour, John S. Jr.

14-66-249

John S. Barbour Jr. heaed merged railway companies including MGRR and O &ARR, after the Civil war.

July 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Barbour, Margaret 14-90-079

Sons of Confederate Veterans

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 75

Published in Book 1910

Barbour, Mrs. 14-65-259

Ewell Camp No. 16, Confederate Veterans of Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Barlow, Laura Abel 14-23-264

Employees of the First National Bank of Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 139

Published in Book

Barlow, Leona 14-76-38

Leona Barlow

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.85

Published in Book

Barn 14-28-014

Barn near Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 7, page 12 (color)

Published in Book 1970

Barnes - Howison property 16-02-05

Barnes - Howison Barns and smokehouse, several views. (76-0334)

Xerox copy June 1987

Barnes Family 14-54-06

Carl, Carmen and Jay Barnes

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Barnes Homeplace 14-88-068

Barnes Homeplace, Bethlehem

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Barnes House, Independent Hill 07-09-095

Barnes House, Independent Hill

2-photos

Blue Grey Auto Salvage

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Barnes-Howison House 14-88-071

Barnes-Howison House

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Barnes-Howison pole barn 14-88-070

Barnes-Howison pole barn

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Barnes-Howison smokehouse 14-88-072

Barnes-Howison smokehouse

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Barnes, Bill 14-03-051

Sheriff Deputies prior to 1970. Left to right: Cliff Dent, John Alvey, Bill Barnes, ?, Tex Able Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

**Photo Collection Index** Photo No. Date Taken

14-03-053 Barnes, Bill

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

**Format** 

Barnes, C. L. furniture store

14-28-039

C. L. Barnes Furniture of Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 26 (color) Published in Book 1970

Barnes, Eileen Stout 14-03-212

Eileen Stout Barnes, Dumfries Magisterial District Supervisor 1980-83

Photo Prints - 4x6

Barnes, Howell 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986 Photo Prints - 9x24

Barnes, Jay Howell & Nellie

14-03-399

Jay Howell and Nellie Barnes standing in front of remainders of "The Old Homestead, off Minnieville Rd. Suburban Virginai Times April 15, 1987 [copy in RELIC Historic Sites file for "Old Homestead"] Published in Newspaper

Barnes, Jean 14-78-18

Preston Smith, Wade Smith, Jean Barnes & Herman Smith (Ref., p.14)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Barnes, Susan Elizabeth

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Barnes, Thomas 14-36-18

Men's Bible Class c. 1960 Grace Methodist Church

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 85

Barnes, Thomas & Lacretia, Homestead

14-03-400

Thomas and Lacretia Barnes in front of Old Homestead

Suburban Virginai Times April 15, 1987 [copy in RELIC Historic Sites file for "Old Homestead"]

Published in Newspaper late 1800s

Barnes, Thomas Pvt. 14-92-12

Pvt. Thomas Barnes, Co. B.

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

**Barnett House** 14-26-022

First House built in the new town of Haymarket. Built by Mr. Barnett, a shoemaker

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 72

Published in Book

Barnett, T. S. Mrs. 14-65-264

Bethlehem Good Housekeepers' Club in 1968

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Barr, Willie, 16th District Vice Commander, American Legion 14-03-312

**Post 114** 

Freedom Museum in Manassas group photo.

The Bull Run Observer, 18 Sept. 2015 p. 31

2015 Xerox copy

10/25/2021 Page 36 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Barracks Building 16-02-02

Barracks building 3 Quantico (287-0004)

Xerox copy January 1981

Barrett Barn & Silos 08-01-37

Sunny Brook Farm, Barrett barn and silos

Stone barn and two stone silos. William Edmund Barrett photographer, H. H. Douglas collection.

Photo Prints - 8x10 1971

Barrett Family 14-23-107

Barrett family in living room at SunnyBrook

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 55

Published in Book

Barrett Family 14-23-124

Barrett family with Betty Steele at house on Grant Avenue

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 63

Barrett Farm 08-07-14

Sunny Brook Farm (Barrett) Sudley Rd. between Manassas and Interstate 66

Barn with stone end. H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides May 1971

Barrett Farm 08-07-15

Sunny Brook Farm (Barrett) Sudley Rd. between Manassas and Interstate 66

Side view of a barn in poor repair. H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides May 1971

Barrett Farm 08-07-16

Sunny Brook Farm (Barrett) Sudley Rd. between Manassas and Interstate 66

Two silos. H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides May 1971

Barrett Farm 08-07-17

Sunny Brook Farm (Barrett) Sudley Rd. between Manassas and Interstate 66

Two silos. H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides May 1971

Barrett Farm 08-07-18

Sunny Brook Farm (Barrett) Sudley Rd. between Manassas and Interstate 66

Two silos. H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides May 1971

Barrett Farm 14-72-51

Barrett Farm corn tower

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), August 2015

Published in Calendar

Barrett, Bill 08-08-31

Bill Barrett at P.O. Broad Run VA Pr. Wm.

H. H. Douglas Photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 14, 1980

Barrett, Bill 08-06-051

Broad Run PO with Bill Barrett - small stone building, trailer and man walking away from the camera

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 20, 1977

Barrett, Bill 08-06-225

Ye Olde Shoe Shoppe, Waterfall with Bill Barrett

Small log building at 16509 Waterfall Road and a man with back to camera. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 14, 1980

Barrett, Bill 08-08-28

Beverley Mill Broad Run, VA

Bill Barrett in front of Beverley Mill. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 24, 1980

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 37

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Barrett, Bill 08-08-30

Beverley Mill Broad Run, VA

Bill Barrett in front of Beverley Mill. Bridge is Interstate 66. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

July 24, 1980

Barrett, Bob 14-23-181

Bob Barrett with steer

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 92

Published in Book

Barrett, Bob 14-23-254

Bob Barrett and David Seekford

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 133

Published in Book

Barrett, Gene Wolfe 14-23-125

Gene Wolfe Barrett with chickens

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 63

Published in Book

Barrett, Gene Wolfe & Gary 14-23-129

Paige Woods, Gene Wolfe Barrett, Gary Woods & Jack Barrett at Sunny Brook Farm.

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 65

Published in Book

Barrett, Jackie and Gene Wolfe 14-23-108

Jackie and Gene Wolfe Barrett

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page 55

Published in Book

Barrett, James H. 14-23-005

Lieutenant James H. Barrett, born 27 Jun 1836

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 2

Published in Book

Barrett, Jessie and Jack 14-23-104

Barrett and Hieschman families

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 53

Published in Book 1930

Barrett, John 14-23-077

John Barrett and Marie Wolfe

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 40

Published in Book

Barrett, John Erwin 14-23-198

John Erwin Barrett in corn field

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 100

Published in Book

Barrett, John Erwin 14-23-201

John Erwin Barrett with plague of SunnyBrook Farm

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 101

Published in Book

Barrett, John Sr. 14-23-100

John Barrett Sr. and animals

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 52

Published in Book

Barrett, Kenneth D. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Description

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Barron, Bea 14-38-178

**Format** 

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company Auxiliary with Eula Bourne, Becky Dowell, Mildred Watts, Goldie Mathias, Lorene Parrish, Eleanor Hynson, Edna Earl Kincheloe, Lois Brown, Henrietta Jussaume, Orma Davis, Bibs Wheeling, Bea Barron, Ruth Slusher, Mattie Parrish and Walser Roaher

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.126

1954

Date Taken

Barron, Shirley 14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Barry, Maj. 14-90-104

McClellan and staff; Capt. Clark, Gen. McCellan, Capt Van Vliet, Maj. Barry

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 100

Published in Book

Barter Post 14-66-194

Barter Post on Lee Highway owned by Vernon Wood. August 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Barter, Jean Pierre 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Bartleson, Jane 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Bartleson, John 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Bartleson, Sara 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Bartow, Brigadier General 01-01-04

Brigadier General Bartow marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 July 1979

Baseball field at McCoart Building 02-21-31

Baseball field at McCoart Building

Slides Jun 85

Baseball team 14-38-151

Manassas Lumber Corporation boys baseball team

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.107

1957

Baseball team 14-72-09

Haymarket High school baseball team group shot

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times 2012 (RELIC 975.52732 TIM), August

Published in Calendar 1930s

Bass, Donna 14-03-419

Students presenting cake to Manassas Centennial Staff.

Published in Newspaper May 1973

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Bassett, Sanford 14-36-18

Men's Bible Class c. 1960 Grace Methodist Church

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 85

Batavia 14-26-058

Batavia

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 149

Published in Book

Batavia 14-26-059

The Tournament at Batavia"

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 150

Published in Book early 1900

Batavia 14-66-014

Batavia. Franz & Ella Peters on the front steps of their home in Haymarket

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1889

Batavia 14-66-015

Batavia, Haymarket

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1920

Bates, Betsy 14-22-021

**Betsy Bates** 

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x3;

Page:29

Bates, Herbert 07-09-070

Penn / Stokes Cemetery, Bethlehem

8-Photos

Herbert Bates (age: 91) Photo, Grandson of Howson Penn, taught school at Catharpin Colored School and rode a horse to

school.

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Bates, Randy (photographer)

Series 7, Group 7 (25 slides)

Slides Oct 1978

Batteries, Confederate 14-50-05

Schooners passing Confederate Batteries

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 12

Published in Book

Battle and Center Streets 14-38-002

Corner of Battle and Center Streets, 1912

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p. 4

Battle of Buckland 14-66-359

Drawing of the Battle of Buckland Mills, Oct. 19, 1863 by Alfred Waud from Cerro Gordo heights.

April 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Battle of Buckland Mills drawing** 

14-66-084

Contemporary drawing by Alfred Waud of Battle of Buckland Mills, Oct. 19, 1863

January 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Battle of First Manassas 01-03-13

First Battle of Manassas Virginia Marker C34

Photo Printe 3

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

01-03-14

01-01-01

01-01-03

01-03-12

01-01-05

01-01-07

Battle of First Manassas

First Battle of Manassas Virginia Marker C44

Photo Prints - 3x5

December 1979

**Battle of First Manassas** 

Battle of First Manassas National Park Service marker

Photo Prints - 3x5

Photo Prints - 3x5

July 1979

**Battle of First Manassas** 

Battle of First Manassas, Jackson's Line National Park Service marker

Photo Prints - 3x5

July 1979

**Battle of Second Manassas** 

Campaign of Second Manassas Virginia Markers C46 & C48

December 1979

**Battle of Second Manassas marker** 

Battle of Second Manassas, Longstreet's Attack National Park Service marker

Photo Prints - 3x5

July 1979

**Battle of Second Manassas marker** 

Battle of Second Manassas National Park Service marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 July 1979

Battle Street 14-35-055

Battle Street in the 1970s

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 103

**Battle Street Bakery** 

14-90-061

Battle Street Bakery with Jesse Bell and others

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 59

Published in Newsletter

Battle Street Lunch 14-38-153

Battle Street Lunch, crowd watching television

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.110

1948

Page 41

Battle, John S. 14-91-040

John S. Battle, Governor of Virginia 1950 - 1954

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) May 1969, p. 14

Published in Magazine

Battlefield Garden and Stone Center

14-66-272

Jim and Dawn Weber and family at Battlefield Garden and Stone Center

December 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2014

Baumgartner, Nancy Elizabeth

14-65-036

Nancy Elizabeth Baumgartner

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Baumstark, Heidi (photographer)

14-03-037

Stone foundation of Buckland School

School is located behind the John Trone house. Photo by Heidi Baumstark.

Photo Prints - 7x8 March 2006

Baursie, W. S. 14-23-130

Quantico Baseball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x6; Page: 65

Published in Book 1940

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Bayne, Anita 14-32-466

Wedding photo of Anita Bayne and Benjamin Thomas Whetzel

August 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bavne. Robert Henderson Sr & Lettie

Wedding photo of Anita Bayne and Benjamin Thomas Whetzel

August 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Beach, Clifford 14-03-232

Occoguan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical

14-32-466

information for various people in the photo]

Published in Newsletter ca. 1912

Beach, Della 14-43-02

St. Paul's Sunday School Class

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book 1932

Beach, Solomon Home 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Beachwood Apartments, Occoquan 14-68-029

Hammill Hotel (aka Gardner House & Beachwood Apartments), Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 62

Published in Book

Beahm family 14-22-070

Beahm family

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:63

1928

Beahm Family 14-32-201

Ella, George, Alverta, Rosa Lee, Robert, Cora, Charles, Hazel, Early and Ralph Beahm

May 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1927

Beahm, I. N. H., Mrs. 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Beahm, Adria 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Beahm, Anna 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Beahm, Ester 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Beahm, G. W. 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 42

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Beahm, George W. farm

14-22-065

George W. Beahm farm

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:60

Beahm, I. N. H. 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Beahm, I. N. H. 14-32-429

I. N. H. Beahm

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Beahm, J. C. 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Beahm, J. Charles 14-32-555

J. Charles Beahm, b. 20 Dec 1864

July 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Beahm, J. Robert 14-20-021

J. Robert Beahm

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x5; Page: 84

Beahm, J. Robert 14-32-202

J. Robert Beahm

May 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Beahm, J. Robert 14-44-27

Robert J. Beahm, p. 116

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Beahm, Mr. George (Teacher)

14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Beahm, Pattie 14-76-35

Pattie Beahm was on eof the first 4-H ers to show sheep.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.73

Published in Book

Beahm, Prof Isaac Newton Harvey

14-22-069

Prof. Isaac Newton Harvey Beahm

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x3;

Page63

Beahm, Robert 14-76-04

Members of the Veterans Forrestry Judging team J. C. Huffman, instructior, Robert Beahm, Kite Roseberry, Lou Foster, and

Harry Swan, instructor.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.8

Published in Book

Beahm, Robert 14-76-22

Veterans Farm Club members Joe Johnson, Robert Tyrrell, Robert Beahm, Kemp Clemen, Sidney Flickinger

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.44

Published in Book 2008

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Beahm, Robert 14-76-23

Robert Beahm in the Home Arts Department run by his daughter Charlotte.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.46

Published in Book 2008

Beahm, Sarah 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Beahm, William 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

16-02-03 **Beale - Berry House** 

Beale - Berry House south facade (76-0267)

Xerox copy June 1987

16-02-04 **Beale House** 

Beale House, rear (76-0133)

November 1978 Xerox copy

**Beale House** 14-88-060

Beale House, Catharpin Road

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Beale House Ruins, Waterfall 07-09-026

Beale House Ruins, Waterfall

16411 Jackson Hollow Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Beale-Berry House, Catharpin 07-09-149

Beale-Berry House, Catharpin

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2001

Beale, Dorothy 14-64-029

Dorothy Beale, Church Clerk

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket ( RELIC 975.52732), p. 11

Published in Book

Beale, Fanny 14-22-030

Hagley with Annie Foley Smith, Fanny Beale, Florence Burroughs Smith, Ann Matilda Smith Picket and Katherine Ann Pickett. Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:33

Beale, P. B.

J. P. Hyde, C. L. Edwards, and P. B. Beale with train 35 at Manassas

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 143

Published in Book 1964

Beamer, Richard 14-65-207

Officers & members of the Board of the Piedmont Savings & Loan Association

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.3)

Newspaper

**Bean Family** 14-32-409

Red & Lucy Hartman, James & Chales Bean, Dorothy & Robert on Clyde's lap, Verona holding Ruth and Roy Bean October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:
Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Bean home 14-32-419

The Bean home on Lucasville Road. It was orange before Dorothy [Bean] had white vinyl siding put on.

November 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bean James Theodore & Talihia 14-32-363

James Theodore Bean and his wife, Talithia with James's sister, Cora Fairburn.

March 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1925

Bean Jesse Clyde family 14-32-580

The family of Jesse Clyde Bean

Oct. 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1944

Bean, Charles 14-32-013

Charles Bean

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bean, Charles 14-32-469

Johnny Bigelow, Charles Bean & Nelson Keys home for Christmas, 1945

September 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bean, Charles A. 14-32-580

The family of Jesse Clyde Bean

Oct. 2013. Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1944

Bean, Charles and Lucy 14-32-382

Charles and Lucy Bean

May2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1930

Bean, Clyde 14-32-081

Clyde Bean

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bean, Clyde 14-32-388

Clyde Bean shearing sheep

June 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1937

Bean, Clyde & Verona 14-32-041

Clyde & Verona Bean

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bean, Clyde and Verono 14-32-408

Clyde and Verona Bean on the wedding day, March 21, 1923  $\,$ 

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bean, Dorothy 14-32-418

Verona [Bean] won a prize with her wheelbarrow of veggies at the fair. Dorothy [Bean] and Ruthie [Bean] are with her.

November 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bean, Dorothy Lee 14-32-580

The family of Jesse Clyde Bean

Oct. 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Bean, Giuseppina Marie 14-32-163

Giuseppina Marie Bean

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bean, James A. 14-32-580

The family of Jesse Clyde Bean

Oct. 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1944

Bean, Jesse Clyde 14-32-580

The family of Jesse Clyde Bean

Oct. 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1944

Bean, Kevin & Tammy 14-32-052

Kevin & Tammy Bean

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bean, Lucy 14-32-362

Lucy Bean

March 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1925

Bean, Lucy 14-32-380

Lucy Bean

May2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter August 1941

Bean, Lucy 14-32-381

Lucy Bean with her dog, shep

May2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1943

Bean, Lucy 14-32-387

"Red Kurnel Major Hartman and Lucy Bean

June 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bean, Richard Norris 14-32-604

Pfc. Richard Norris Bean

November 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Bean, Robert Horace 14-32-410

Talithia Magdolia Gordon Bean holding her grandson, Robert Horace Bean

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bean, Robert Horace 14-32-580

The family of Jesse Clyde Bean

Oct. 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1944

Bean, Robert Horace 15-32-582

Verona with her youngest son, Robert Horace Bean

Oct. 2013

Published in Newsletter 7 Jan 1997

Bean, Roy 14-32-281

Lucy Hartman celebrates her 84th birthday with her mother, Verona, sisters Dorothy Furrow and Ruth Dotson and brother "Judge" Roy Bean

May 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Bean, Roy 14-32-594

Forrest Dotson, Ruth (Bean) Dotson, Roy Bean, Lucy (Bean) Hartman and Dorothy (Bean) Furrow

May 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Bean, Roy Freeman 14-32-580

The family of Jesse Clyde Bean

Oct. 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1944

Bean, Ruth 14-32-580

The family of Jesse Clyde Bean

Oct. 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1944

Bean, Ruthie 14-32-418

Verona [Bean] won a prize with her wheelbarrow of veggies at the fair. Dorothy [Bean] and Ruthie [Bean] are with her.

November 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bean, Silas 14-32-015

Nelson Keys & Silas Bean

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bean, Talithia Magdolia Gordon 14-32-410

Talithia Magdolia Gordon Bean holding her grandson, Robert Horace Bean

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bean, Verona 14-32-002

Congradulations and Happy 100th Birthday to Ms. Verona (Counts) (Bean) Craig, Brentsville's Oldest Student!

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bean, Verona 14-32-059

One-hundred years of memories, Verona (Counts) (Bean) Craig

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bean, Verona 14-32-418

Verona [Bean] won a prize with her wheelbarrow of veggies at the fair. Dorothy [Bean] and Ruthie [Bean] are with her.

November 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bean, Verona 14-32-580

The family of Jesse Clyde Bean

Oct. 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1944

Bean, Verona 14-32-581

Verona Bean age 101 and Jaylah Sky Williams, 2 days

Oct. 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)
Published in Newsletter

Bean, Verona 15-32-582

Verona with her youngest son, Robert Horace Bean

Oct. 2013

Published in Newsletter 7 Jan 1997

Bean, Verona [Counts] 14-32-420

Verona [Bean] c. 1955

November 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Beane, Thomas O.

08-06-068

**Buckland Tavern Auction** 

Thomas O. Beane is in the foreground

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 25, 1975

Beane, Thomas O.

08-06-069

**Buckland Tavern Auction** 

Thomas O. Beane is on the left facing camera

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 25, 1975

Beane, Thomas O. 08-06-071

**Buckland Tavern Auction** 

Thomas O. Beane is on the far left on stair landing with Deputy Sheriff John Rollins on the porch.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 25, 1977

Beane, Thomas O. 08-06-072

**Buckland Tavern Auction** 

Thomas O. Beane is behind Elizabeth Ashe

Photo Prints - 3x5 August 25, 1975

Beane, Thomas O. 14-91-026

Thomas O. Beane, Coles District of School Board

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Feb. 1969, p. 10

Published in Magazine

Bear, Clifford B., Sr. 14-23-026

Wedding party of George Schultz and Beula Kincheloe with Dr. & Mrs. Small, Mr. Young, Viola D. Proffitt, Mabel Kincheloe, Clifford B. Bear Sr., O. P. Waters Jr, Virginia Conner and Gladys Wine

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 13
Published in Book

Bear, Grace 14-66-087

Photo believed to be of Mrs. Grace Bean and 2 men in front of a car.

January 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine Late 19th century

Beard, Linda 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Beard, Rose 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

Bears, Grace 08-07-46

**Buckland Tavern Grace Bears home** 

H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides May 1960

Beason, Jesse 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Beattie, Fountain 14-38-050

Fountain Beattie, Lycurgus Hutchison, John S. Mosby and George Turberville seated on the porch of the Stonewall Jackson Hotel

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 40

1914

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Beattie, Fountain 14-40-20

Col. John S. Mosby, Fountain Beattie, Lycurgus Hutcheson and George Turberville

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 45

July 30, 1914

Beaty, Edythe Louise 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Beauregard, General 14-55-13

General Beauregard's headquarters (aka Liberia Plantation)

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Beauregard, General P. G. T. 01-09-06

General P. G. T. Beauregard

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Beauregard, Peirre Gustave Toutant 14-35-004

General Pierre Gustave Toutant Beauregard, CSA

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x2, p. 7

Beauregard, Peirre gustave Toutant 14-45-004

Pierre Gustave Toutant Beauregard

Aug 1984

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Beavers Cemetery 16-01-074

Beavers Cemetery (8 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Beavers Cemetery Stone
Stone Marker in Beavers Cemetery, Beavers Cemetery.

Photo taken by Timothy W. Headley

Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

16-01-074-08

Beavers Family 16-01-074-03

John J., Virginia, Sampson Beavers Cemetery marker, Beavers Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Beavers, Beulah 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Beavers, Cora Bell 14-03-257

Robert Luther Bell, Willie (Wylie) Keys and Cora Bell Beavers

Library of Virginia, Chancery Records. Cora E. Beavers vs Samuel T. Beavers Image 4 of 75

Digitally scanned Prints

Beavers, Fielder 16-01-255-07

Fielder Beavers Cemetery Marker, Cornwell-Fair Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Beavers, John J., Virginia and Sampson 16-01-074-06

Beavers, John J., Virginia, Sampson Grave Marker with Timothy W. Headley, Beavers Cemetery.

Photo taken by Timothy W. Headley

Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

Beavers, John R., grave marker 14-03-191

Grave side ceremony for John R. Beavers (1747-1839), Private, 1st Regiment, VA Line, Rev. War. [30 photos]

Photos by Timothy W. Headley, theadley@af.umaryland.edu

Digitally scanned Prints 14 May 2011

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Beavers, Ollie 14-32-535

Ollie Beavers

August 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Beavers, Raymond 04-02-04

Raymond Beavers and son-in-law Robert Snead cutting wood across from Beaver's home on Sinclair Mill Road.

Photo provided in November 1980 by Bonnie Duncan, 13507 Kerrydale Road, Woodbridge, VA 22193.

Photo Prints - 3x4 1946

Beavers, Susan Emma 14-32-111

William "Billy" Norton Wade with his great grandmother Susan Emma (Beavers) Keys

July 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter c. 1939

Beavers, Susan Emma 14-32-112

Four generations Susan Emma (Beavers) Keys, Lillie Myrtle (Keys) Landis, Thelma Ellen (Landis) Wade & William "Billy Norton

Wade

July 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Beavers, Susan Emma 14-32-310

Robert Hilman Keys and Susan Emma (Beavers) Keys

August 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Beaves-Warring Cemetery 16-01-262

Beavers-Warring Cemetery (2 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Beck, Raymond 14-45-005

Raymond Beck

May 1990

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Becker, Jerry Patrick 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Beckheimer, George 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Bedford, A. M. & Mary E. 14-57-14

A. M. Bedford, 1828-1912 and Mary E. (Selecman) Bedford, 1830-1899

Photo published in: "The Selecman Family, A History", (RELIC 929.2 Selecman Col)

Published in Book

Bedisky, Jason D. 14-70-008

Prince William County Criminal Justice Academy Basic Law Enforcement 29th Session graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Bee Cottage 14-66-356

Bee Cottage, in Thoroughfare Gap with Mr. & Mrs. White, Alice P. Drowne, Fred Drowne, Lila C. White, Bessie White, Mary

White and Henry White.

March 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

04-01-17

Bel Air Grayson's tomb - Bel Air

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [4-17-80 p. B4]

Other Media

Bel Air 08-06-003

Rear of brick house in Bel Air H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 26, 1970

Bel Air 08-06-004

Bel Air with Mr. Brewster in center and Admiral Richard B. Black on right

Picture taken in basement. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 27, 1970

Bel Air 08-06-005

Bel Air - kitchen with three people

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 27, 1970

Bel Air 08-06-006

Bel Air - front

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 27, 1970

Bel Air 08-06-007

Bel Air - DAR Sign

Sign inscription: "Bel Air Built 1740 by Charles Ewell. Here his son Col. Jesse Ewell of Prince William County Militia fed his entire Regiment from his flocks and herds. The home of Parson Mason Locke Weems, 1st biographer of George Washington." Installed 1963. H. H. Douglas photographer.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 27, 1970

Bel Air 08-06-008

Bel Air - stone foundation work

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 27, 1970

Bel Air 08-06-009

Bel Air - Painting above mantle

Parson Weems and the cherry tree incident depicted in an over-mantle painting

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 27, 1970

Bel Air 08-06-010

Bel Air - Picture of bell

Bell inscription: "The C. S. Bell Co., Hillsboro, Ohio No. 2 Upright 1886"; back of photograph "No. 2 yoke 1886 Crystal / Crystal".

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 27, 1970

Bel Air 08-06-011

Bel Air - Pump house

Small brick building. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 27, 1970

Bel Air 08-06-012

Bel Air with Dr. and Mrs. Flory

side view of chimney & back of 2 people. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 27, 1970

Bel Air 08-07-32

Bel Air

H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides June 1970

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Bel Air		02-14-02-08	
Bel Air	<u> </u>		
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Bel Air		02-14-02-09	
Bel Air	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Bel Air	Contact Chect	02-14-02-10	7.agast 10, 107 1
Bel Air		02-14-02-10	
20.7	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Bel Air		02-14-02-11	
Bel Air			
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Bel Air		02-14-02-12	
Bel Air plaque			
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Bel Air		02-14-02-13	
Bel Air	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Bel Air	Contact Officet	02-14-02-14	7.agast 10, 107 1
Bel Air		02-14-02-14	
B617 III	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Bel Air		02-14-02-15	
Bel Air interior			
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Bel Air		02-20-24	
Bel Air (house)	<b>-</b>		
	Slides		August 1971
Bel Air		04-01-16	
Grayson's Tomb - Bel Air Potomac News, Series "The Wa	w it Was" [04 14 90 p. B2]		
Fotomac News, Series The Wa	Other Media		
Bel Air		04-01-17A	
Grayson's Tomb - Bel Air		04 01 11A	
Original of photo no. 04-01-17			
	Photo Prints - 4x7		
Bel Air		08-07-33	
Bel Air			
H. H. Douglas photographer	Slides		June 1970
Bel Air	Olidos	02-08-05	odile 1070
Mason I Weems marker at Rel	I Air	02-00-03	

Mason L. Weems marker at Bell Air

Stone marker with inscription "Near here lies Mason L. Weems Biographer of Washington 1760-1825 Virginia, Conservation Com. 1946". Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Bel Air 14-17-43

William Flory, owner of Bel Air, 1990

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 129

Bel Air 14-22-003

Bel Air Plantation; pen & ink drawing

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x7; Page:12

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken

**Bel Air** 14-22-012

Bel Air sketch

Description

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 5x7; Page:24

**Bel Air** 14-22-137

Bel Air Interior

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:136

1936

**Bel Air** 14-22-139

Bel Air, overgrown

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:137

ca 1948

**Bel Air** 14-25-035

Bel Air, Minnieville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 4x5; Page: 40

Published in Book

**Bel Air** 14-28-008

Bel Air plantation home

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 2 x 3, page 9 (color)

Published in Book

1970

1940

**Bel Air** 14-34-040

Bel Air was built about 1741

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x3,p.40, q.v.

Bel Air 14-34-042

Catalpa tree in the front yard of Bel Air

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x3,p.40, q.v.

**Bel Air** 14-50-23

Rel Air

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 47

Published in Book

**Bel Air** 07-08-007

Bel Air

Taken by Beverly Veness

2013 **Digital Print** 

**Bel Air** 07-08-006

Bel Air

Taken by Beverly Veness

2013 **Digital Print** 

**Bel Air** 07-08-008

Bel Air, Chimney end view

Taken by Beverly Veness

Digital Print 2013

Bel Air 07-08-009

Taken by Beverly Veness

**Digital Print** 2013

**Bel Air** 14-66-275

Bel Air home of Charles Ewell

January 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description **Compilers Notes**  **Photo Collection Index** Photo No.

**Bel Air Plantation** 14-10-01

Bel Air Plantation House; home of Colonel Jesse Ewell & Mason Locke Weems

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

**Format** 

**Bel Air Plantation** 14-65-113

Bel Air Plantation

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.8)

Newspaper

**Bel Air Plantation** 14-91-027

Bel Air Plantation

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Feb. 1969, p. 15 Published in Magazine

Bel Air, Miniville-Dale City 07-09-161

Bel Air, Miniville-Dale City

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Date Taken

**Bel Aire** 14-67-03

Bel Aire, home of the Ewells erected circa 1741 "Virginia and the Virginia County" April 1950, p. 8

Published in Magazine

Bel-Air 14-14-29

Bel-Air (Ewell House), Minniville

Fiche 85 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Belcher, Paul 14-23-240

Paul Belcher playing basketball

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 126

Published in Book

Belcher, Paul Clarence 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Belenski, Ruth 14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997, Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson,

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

**Bell Family Cemetery** 14-66-222

The Bell Family Cemetery at the Portici Site.

February 2014, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag Hay)

Published in Magazine

Bell Farm, Gainesville 07-09-055

Red Fence Farm, Gainesville Bell Farm & McCuin Farm

Torn down for Creekside development

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Bell House, Brentsville 07-09-212

French Davis Store, Brentsville

ca. mid-1800

Coroner Barbee & Bristow Road

John F. Wolfe House

Anna & Joseph Reid House

Augustus Jacobs House

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

10/25/2021 Page 54 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Bell Place Cemetery, Haymarket

Bell Place Cemetery, Haymarket

4-Photos

**Old Haymarket Cemetery** 

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

**Bell-Haven Baptist Church** 

14-23-102

07-09-091

Bell-Haven Baptist Church with children on Mother's Day

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 53

Published in Book

Bell, Alice 14-66-070

The Haymarket Woman's Club participating in a countywide anti-litter project.

September 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Bell, Alice 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Bell, Barbara 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Bell, Cathy 14-78-22

Richard Haynes, Lewis Smith, Eddie Bell, Cathy Bell, Richard Bell (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Bell, Charley 14-65-222

On Battle Street in front of Bell's Bakery

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation

Section", p.9)

Newspaper ca. 1913

Bell, Danny 14-65-094

Old Manassas Band with Dan Lewis, Danny Bell, J. I. Randall, G. Raymond Ratcliffe, Jeff Conner, Frank May, Wilson Wenrich 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.2)

Newspaper

Bell, Eddie 14-55-147

Attending Sunday School at Antioch in the early 1950s were: Richard Haynes, Lewis Smith, Eddie Bell, Kathy Bell and Richard

Bell.

September 2012

Published in Magazine

Bell, Eddie 14-78-22

Richard Haynes, Lewis Smith, Eddie Bell, Cathy Bell, Richard Bell (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Bell, Esther J. 14-23-019

Woman and telephone switchboard

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 10

Published in Book 1904

Bell, Jesse 14-38-071

Bell's Bakery with Irvin Dodd, Kate Randall, Floyd Bryant, Keirl Bryant and Jesse Bell

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 55

1911

**Indexed As:** 

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Bell, Jesse 14-65-222

On Battle Street in front of Bell's Bakery

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.9)

Newspaper ca. 1913

Bell, Jesse 14-90-061

Battle Street Bakery with Jesse Bell and others

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 59

Published in Newsletter

Bell, Jesse M. 14-35-038

J. Ivan Randall and Jesse M. Bell in August 1909 in The Uniform of the Manassas Town Band

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 69

Bell, Jesse M. 14-38-154

J. Ivan Randall and Jesse M. Bell in their Manassas Band uniforms

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.108

1909

Bell, Kathy 14-55-147

Attending Sunday School at Antioch in the early 1950s were: Richard Haynes, Lewis Smith, Eddie Bell, Kathy Bell and Richard Bell.

September 2012

Published in Magazine

Bell, Laura 14-65-222

On Battle Street in front of Bell's Bakery

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.9)

Newspaper ca. 1913

Bell, Louise 14-32-005

Students attending the 77th school reunion, September 10, 2005

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bell, Louise 14-32-438

Four generations: Louise Bell, Kay Breeden, Martha Breeden and Aurora & Alanna Breeden

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bell, Louise Keys 14-32-455

Louise Keys Bell

June 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter Sept. 2003

Bell, Madeline 14-20-022

Saluka Toliver & Madeline Bell

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x5; Page: 88

Bell, Madeline 14-44-07

Madeline Bell, p. 71

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Bell, Mary Louise Keys 14-32-171

Mary Louise Keys Bell

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

**Description** 

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Bell, Richard 14-55-147

Attending Sunday School at Antioch in the early 1950s were: Richard Haynes, Lewis Smith, Eddie Bell, Kathy Bell and Richard Bell.

Photo No.

Date Taken

September 2012

Published in Magazine

Bell, Richard 14-78-22

Richard Haynes, Lewis Smith, Eddie Bell, Cathy Bell, Richard Bell (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

**Format** 

Published in Book

Bell, Robert Luther 14-03-257

Robert Luther Bell, Willie (Wylie) Keys and Cora Bell Beavers

Library of Virginia, Chancery Records. Cora E. Beavers vs Samuel T. Beavers Image 4 of 75

Digitally scanned Prints

Bell, Thelma 14-38-132

Eastern College women athletes with Jack Morgan, Thelma Wolfe, Thelma Bell, Lucille Dorough, Dessie Nichols and Viola Sarles.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.94

Bell. William John Dr. 14-32-607

Dr. William John Bell, died 5 Aug. 1921.

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Bell, Wm. J. Dr. 15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Bell's Bakery 14-38-071

Bell's Bakery with Irvin Dodd, Kate Randall, Floyd Bryant, Keirl Bryant and Jesse Bell

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 55

1911

Bell's Bakery 14-03-092

Bell's Bakery and Confectionary Shop in Manassas circa 1920

"Virginia Municipal League; A history of local governments working together for 100 years"

Published in Book

Bell's Confectionery 14-23-041

Bell's Confectionery with Beatrice Cross

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 23

Published in Book

Belle Air Plantation 14-25-020

William Grayson's Tomb and Belle Air Plantation, marker, Woodbridge

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 30

Published in Book

Belle Air, Grayson's 14-03-234

Grayson's Belle Air and the Grayson Tomb (10-photos of the house, tomb markers, and grounds)

Photos taken by LaDonna Tatum (LaDonna.Tatum@comcast.net)

Photo Prints - 5x7 02 Oct 2012

Belle Haven Church 14-23-095

Belle Haven Church

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 49

Published in Book 1930

Belle Haven Farm 14-63-16

Thomas Woolfenden, Sr. House, Belle Haven Farm, Kopp, VA with Raymond Woolfenden, Sr. in yard.

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.57

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Belle Haven Missionary Baptist Church** 

14-63-12

Belle Haven Missionary Baptist Church

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.52

Published in Book 1930

Belle of the Battlefield 14-58-42

Mrs. Lucinda Dogan of Groveton, 1902 ["The Belle of the Battlefield"]

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 286

Published in Book

Belle-Aire 14-31-01

Southern view of Grayson's Belle-Aire with ancient magnolia, pine trees and truit trees

Digitally scanned Prints 1 Apr 2006

Belle-Aire 14-31-02

View from southwest of site of Belle-Aire build about 1720 by Benjamin Grayson.

Digitally scanned Prints 1 Apr 2006

Belle-Aire Plantation 14-31-08

Lawn and Trees at site of Belle-Aire Plantation

Digitally scanned Prints 1 Apr 2006

Bellows, Morris 14-45-006

Morris Bellows

Apr 2006

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Bellwood 16-01-301-02

Bellwood House, Wayside Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Bellwood 14-03-076

Maple Spring Farm later named Bellwood

Photo published in "For My Grandchildren" by Ann Lightner Park (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Par), p. 7

Bellwood Farm 16-01-301-01

Bellwood Farm Sign, Wayside Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Belmont Bay 14-28-098

Belmont Bay

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 54 (color)

Published in Book 1970

Belmont Plant 14-65-234

Potomac Oxygen Company, Inc., Belmont facility

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Ben ILmond 07-06-011

Ben Lomond (two small out buildings)

Photo Prints - 8.5 x 11 Color Nov. 2004

Ben Lomand 14-47-025

Ben Lomond (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 35

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Ben Lomond 01-11-02-27

Ben Lomond stone out building

Red roof stone building with two doors. Film roll 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Compilers Notes** Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Ben Lomond** 01-11-02-29

Ben Lomond farm house Back side. Film roll 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

**Ben Lomond** 01-11-02-30

Ben Lomond Farm

Prince William County Historical Marker. Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

**Ben Lomond** 01-15-16

Ben Lomond Farm

Stone out building with door

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

**Ben Lomond** 01-15-17

Ben Lomond Farm

Same as photo no. 01-15-16 different view

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

**Ben Lomond** 01-15-18

Ben Lomond Farm

Front view of Ben Lomond Farm House

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

**Ben Lomond** 01-15-19

Ben Lomond Farm

Interior door

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

**Ben Lomond** 01-15-20

Ben Lomond Farm

Interior fireplace

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

**Ben Lomond** 01-15-21

Ben Lomond Farm

Interior door

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

**Ben Lomond** 01-15-22

Ben Lomond Farm

Interior boarded up fireplace

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

01-15-23 **Ben Lomond** 

Ben Lomond Farm

Interior window

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

**Ben Lomond** 01-15-24

Ben Lomond Farm

Out building with two chimneys and two doors

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

**Ben Lomond** 01-15-25

Ben Lomond House

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

**Ben Lomond** 01-15-26

Ben Lomond House

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Indexed As:
Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Ben Lomond 01-15-27

Ben Lomond House

Same as photo no. 01-15-25 different view

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Ben Lomond 01-15-28

Ben Lomond House

Same as photo no. 01-15-27

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Ben Lomond 01-15-29

Ben Lomond Farm

Prince William County Historical Marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Ben Lomond 01-15-30

Ben Lomond Farm

Exterior door

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Ben Lomond 01-15-31

Ben Lomond Farm

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Ben Lomond 01-15-32

Ben Lomond Farm

End view of Ben Lomond House

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Ben Lomond 01-15-33

Ben Lomond Farm

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Ben Lomond 01-15-34

Ben Lomond Farm Small out building

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Ben Lomond 01-15-35

Ben Lomond Farm

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Ben Lomond 01-15-36

Ben Lomond Farm

Two out buildings

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Ben Lomond 01-15-37

Ben Lomond Farm House

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Ben Lomond 01-18-06

Ben Lomond House

Front North side & East gable end 76-4. Stone house with wooden addition

Photo Prints - 3x5

Ben Lomond 08-06-147

Ben Lomond Mansion, Sudley Rd, Manassas

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 31, 1971

Ben Lomond 08-06-148

Ben Lomond

Strone accessory building. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 31, 1971

Indexed As:

Description

Ben Lomond house

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes Ben Lomond** 08-06-149 Ben Lomond Barn Empty barn and 1/2 of a silo Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 31, 1971 **Ben Lomond** 08-06-163 Ben Lomond Barn, Sudley Rd, Manassas Large wooden barn torn down December, 1973. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 May 31, 1971 08-06-229-06 **Ben Lomond** Ben Lomond yard Contact Sheet **April 1979 Ben Lomond** 08-07-08 Ben Lomond Barn Barn with silo. H. H. Douglas photographer Slides May 1971 08-07-13 **Ben Lomond** Ben Lomond accessory building Small brick building with two chimneys. H. H. Douglas photographer May 1971 Slides **Ben Lomond** 09-01-004 Ben Lomond View inside a building in disrepair Photo Prints - 3x5 **Ben Lomond** 09-01-013 Ben Lomond Manor House Signatures and other graffiti on the wall Photo Prints - 3x5 color **Ben Lomond** 09-01-027 Ben Lomond Manor House Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Back view. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986 **Ben Lomond** 09-01-056 Ben Lomond Manor House Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor. Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986 **Ben Lomond** 09-01-074 Ben Lomond Manor House Signatures and other graffiti on the wall Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 1988 **Ben Lomond** 09-01-084 Ben Lomond View of inside hallway Photo Prints - 3x5 **Ben Lomond** 01-11-02-28 Ben Lomond farm house Film roll no. 35947 SEE "NEGATIVES BOX" **Ben Lomond** 08-06-228-04 Ben Lomond accessory building **Contact Sheet April 1979 Ben Lomond** 08-06-228-05

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 61

**April 1979** 

Contact Sheet

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description FIIOLO CONTECTION

Compilers Notes Format P

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Ben Lomond		08-06-229-07	
Ben Lomond Recreation Center			
	Contact Sheet		April 1979
Ben Lomond		08-07-09	
Ben Lomond Barn			
Barn different view. H. H. Douglas ph	Slides		May 1971
Ben Lomond	J., 400	08-07-10	
Ben Lomond house		00-07-10	
H. H. Douglas photographer			
	Slides		May 1971
Ben Lomond		08-07-11	
Ben Lomond house			
End view of house. H. H. Douglas ph			1074
	Slides		May 1971
Ben Lomond		08-07-12	
Ben Lomond out building			
H. H. Douglas photographer	Slides		May 1971
Ben Lomond	Chaco	09-01-014	May 1071
Ben Lomond Manor House		09-01-014	
Signatures and other graffiti on the wa	all		
eng en en en en gramm en en en en	Photo Prints - 3x5 color	•	
Ben Lomond		09-01-015	
Ben Lomond Manor House			
Signatures and other graffiti on the wa			
	Photo Prints - 3x5 color	•	
Ben Lomond		09-01-016	
Ben Lomond Manor House			
Signatures and other graffiti on the wa	IIF Photo Prints - 3x5 color		
5	PHOLO PHILIS - 3X3 COIOI		
Ben Lomond  Ben Lomond Manor House		09-01-017	
Signatures and other graffiti on the wa	all		
orginatared and other gramm on the wo	Photo Prints - 3x5 color		
Ben Lomond		09-01-018	
Ben Lomond Manor House			
Signatures and other graffiti on the wa	all		
	Photo Prints - 3x5 color	•	
Ben Lomond		09-01-019	
Ben Lomond Manor House			
Signatures and other graffiti on the wa			
	Photo Prints - 3x5 color		
Ben Lomond		09-01-020	
Ben Lomond Manor House Signatures and other graffiti on the wa	الد		
orginatures and other granni on the wa	Photo Prints - 3x5 color		
Ben Lomond		09-01-021	
Den Comona		U3-U1-U21	

Ben Lomond Manor House

Signatures and other graffiti on the wall

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Description

Indexed As:

Compilers Notes

otes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Ben Lomond 09-01-022

Ben Lomond Manor House

Signatures and other graffiti on the wall

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Ben Lomond 09-01-023

Ben Lomond Manor House

Signatures and other graffiti on the wall

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Ben Lomond 09-01-024

Ben Lomond Manor House

Signatures and other graffiti on the wall

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Ben Lomond 09-01-025

Ben Lomond Manor House

Signatures and other graffiti on the wall

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Ben Lomond 09-01-026

Ben Lomond Manor House

Signatures and other graffiti on the wall

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Ben Lomond 09-01-028

Ben Lomond Manor House

Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Back view showing both ends with additions.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-029

Ben Lomond Manor House

Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Porch end.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-030

Ben Lomond Manor House

Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Front view.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-031

Ben Lomond Manor House

Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. View of front steps.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-032

Ben Lomond Manor House

Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Back view.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-033

Ben Lomond Manor House

Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. View of one-story attached kitchen addition .

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-034

Ben Lomond Manor House

Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. View of one-story attached kitchen.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-035

Ben Lomond Manor House

Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. View of one-story attached kitchen.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986

Description

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes Ben Lomond** 09-01-036 Ben Lomond Manor House Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Two stone out buildings. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986 **Ben Lomond** 09-01-037 Ben Lomond Manor House Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Two stone out buildings. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986 **Ben Lomond** 09-01-038 Ben Lomond Manor House Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Back view. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986 **Ben Lomond** 09-01-039 Ben Lomond Manor House Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Back view. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986 **Ben Lomond** 09-01-040 Ben Lomond Manor House Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Back view. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986 **Ben Lomond** 09-01-041 Ben Lomond Manor House Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Porch end. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986 09-01-042 **Ben Lomond** Ben Lomond Manor House Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Front view. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986 **Ben Lomond** 09-01-043 Ben Lomond Manor House Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Accessory building. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986 **Ben Lomond** 09-01-044 Ben Lomond Manor House Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Accessory building and manor house. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986 **Ben Lomond** 09-01-045 Ben Lomond Manor House Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Accessory building and manor house. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986 **Ben Lomond** 09-01-046 Ben Lomond Manor House Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Front view. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986 **Ben Lomond** 09-01-047 Ben Lomond Manor House Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Front view. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986 **Ben Lomond** 09-01-048 Ben Lomond Manor House Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Close-up view of building end. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Ben Lomond 09-01-049

Ben Lomond Manor House

Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Close-up view of windows.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-050

Ben Lomond Manor House

Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Close-up view of front porch.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-051

Ben Lomond Manor House

Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Close-up view of porch end of manor house.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-052

Ben Lomond Manor House

Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Building end over porch.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-053

Ben Lomond Manor House

Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Porch

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-054

Ben Lomond Manor House

Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Front view.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-055

Ben Lomond Manor House

Buildings are overgrown with trash in the yard. Inside view.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-057

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-058

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-059

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-060

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-061

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-062

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Ben Lomond 09-01-063

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-064

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-065

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-066

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-067

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-068

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-069

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-070

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-071

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-072

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-073

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 5x7 May 1986

Ben Lomond 09-01-075

Ben Lomond Manor House

Signatures and other graffiti on the wall

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 1988

Ben Lomond 09-01-076

Ben Lomond Manor House

Signatures and other graffiti on the wall

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 1988

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Ben Lomond 09-01-077

Ben Lomond Manor House

Signatures and other graffiti on the wall

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 1988

Ben Lomond 09-01-078

Ben Lomond Manor House

Signatures and other graffiti on the wall

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 1988

Ben Lomond 09-01-079

Ben Lomond Manor House

Signatures and other graffiti on the wall

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 1988

Ben Lomond 09-01-080

Ben Lomond Manor House

Signatures and other graffiti on the wall

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 1988

Ben Lomond 09-01-081

Ben Lomond Manor House

Signatures and other graffiti on the wall

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 1988

Ben Lomond 09-01-082

Ben Lomond Manor House

Signatures and other graffiti on the wall

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 1988

Ben Lomond 09-01-083

Ben Lomond Manor House

Signatures and other graffiti on the wall

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 1988

Ben Lomond 02-08-02

Governor Lindsay Almond and Mr. Garner at Ben Lomond Farm

Two men shaking hands. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Ben Lomond 02-08-03

Governor Lindsay Almond and Mr. Garner at Ben Lomond Farm

Two men shaking hands. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Ben Lomond 02-08-04

Governor Lindsay Almond and Mr. Garner at Ben Lomond Farm

Two men shaking hands. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Ben Lomond 14-14-32

Ben Lomond Stone House, Va.

Fiche 85 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Ben Lomond 14-25-188

Ben Lomond, Sudley

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 134

Published in Book

Ben Lomond 07-06-004

Ben Lomond (front view)

Photo Prints - 8.5 x 11 Color Nov. 2004

Indexed As: Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Ben Lomond		07-06-005	
Ben Lomond (close up view of front of	•	0-1	No. 2004
B	Photo Prints - 8.5 x 11		Nov. 2004
Ben Lomond  Ben Lomond (large out building)		07-06-006	
Ben Lomona (large out ballaling)	Photo Prints - 8.5 x 11	Color	Nov. 2004
Ben Lomond		07-06-007	
Ben Lomond (close up view of large	G,		
	Photo Prints - 8.5 x 11	Color	Nov. 2004
Ben Lomond		07-06-008	
Ben Lomond (rear view)	Photo Prints - 8.5 x 11	Color	Nov. 2004
Ben Lomond	THOICH THILD C.O.X.TT	07-06-009	1107. 2001
Ben Lomond (rear view)		01-00-003	
,	Photo Prints - 8.5 x 11	Color	Nov. 2004
Ben Lomond		07-06-010	
Ben Lomond (back view with small o		0.1	N. 0004
	Photo Prints - 8.5 x 11		Nov. 2004
Ben Lomond  Ben Lomond (East end view of rear)		07-06-012	
Ben Lomona (Last end view of real)	Photo Prints - 8.5 x 11	Color	Nov. 2004
Ben Lomond		07-06-013	
Ben Lomond (East end view of front)			
· ·	Photo Prints - 8.5 x 11	Color	Nov. 2004
Ben Lomond		14-34-117	
Ben Lomond, house and out building Photo published in "This Was Prince		RELIC 975.527RAT); photo	size 3x3, p.119, q.v.
Ben Lomond		14-48-05	
Ben Lomond Histor ic Site, archaeolo Photo published in: "2008 Calendar", 975.527 Pri)		ision, Prince William Count	y Department of Public Works (RELIC
913.321 FII)	Published in Book		2007
Ben Lomond		14-50-35	
Ben Lomond Dependency			
"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.5	, · ·		
B	Published in Book	44.00.400	
Ben Lomond  Ben Lomond home of Chinn family.		14-66-108	
March 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (R	RELIC Mag HAY) Published in Magazine	<b>:</b>	2012
Ben Lomond	· ·	14-88-022	
Ben Lomond			
"History not Shared is History Lost! (p	owcvabooks.comcast.net) Published on Web Site		
Ben Lomond		14-88-024	
Ben Lomond Farm stone accessory to "History not Shared is History Lost! (p			
Ben Lomond Archeological Dig (Part 1	)	07-09-224	
Ben Lomond Archeological Dig (Part 4-photos	=		
	Photo Prints - 4x6		before 2005

10/25/2021 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** Page 68

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Ben Lomond Archeological Dig (Part 2) Ben Lomond Archeological Dig (Part 3)		07-09-225	
4-photos	Photo Prints - 4x6		before 2005
Ben Lomond Archeological Dig (Part 3) Ben Lomond Archeological Dig (Part 4-photos	3)	07-09-226	hofore 2005
B I I Q (1 . 1 . II	Photo Prints - 4x6	44.05.400	before 2005
Ben Lomond Caretaker's House  Ben Lomond Caretaker's House, Sud  Photo published in "Prince William Co	•	<b>14-25-190</b> (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2	x3; Page: 135
Ben Lomond Farm (Part 1) Ben Lomond Farm (Part 1) 4-photos		07-09-217	
. p	Photo Prints - 4x6		1997
Ben Lomond Farm (Part 2) Ben Lomond Farm (Part 2) 4-photos		07-09-218	
•	Photo Prints - 4x6		1997
Ben Lomond Farm (Part 3) Ben Lomond Farm (Part 3) 4-photos		07-09-219	
	Photo Prints - 4x6		1997
Ben Lomond Farm (Part 4) Ben Lomond Farm (Part 4) 4-photos		07-09-220	
	Photo Prints - 4x6		1997
Ben Lomond Farm (Part 5) Ben Lomond Farm (Part 5) 4-photos		07-09-221	
	Photo Prints - 4x6		1997
Ben Lomond Farm (Part 6) Ben Lomond Farm (Part 6) 4-photos		07-09-222	
	Photo Prints - 4x6		1997
Ben Lomond Farm (Part 7) Ben Lomond Farm (Part 7) 3-photos		07-09-223	
·	Photo Prints - 4x6		1997
Ben Lomond graffiti Capt William Fitzhugh Lee and graffiti	ti at Ben Lomond	14-48-08	

Photo published in: "2008 Calendar", Historic Preservation Division, Prince William County Department of Public Works (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

#### Ben Lomond Stone Accessory Building 14-25-189

Ben Lomond Stone Accessory Building, Sudley

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 135

Published in Book

#### Ben Lomond, stone farm building 14-88-023

Ben Lomond, stone farm building

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Benjamin Union Battery** 

05-01-13

Manassas National Battlefield Park. Benjamin Union Battery and Monument to the 84th NY (14th Brooklyn Militia) Obtained from the Fairfax County Library

PRWMCO-MB-5

Other Media

Benjamin, Martha Louise

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Bennett Building 14-15-40

Bennett Building (school)

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4,p. 47, q.v.

Bennett Building 14-25-146

Bennett Building, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 107

Published in Book

**Bennett Elementary School** 

14-65-182

Bennett Elementary School 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation

Section", p.1)

Newspaper

Bennett Grade School 14-67-04

Bennett Grade School in Manassas

"Virginia and the Virginia County" April 1950, p. 9

Published in Magazine

Bennett Home 14-15-04

The Bennett home, now destroyed, was located on Bennett Street. Here lived Mr. Round with his wife, the former emily Bennett.

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x3, p. 23, q.v.

Bennett School 01-11-01-08

Bennett School, Manassas, VA

Film roll no. 35946

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Bennett School 04-01-01

The Bennett School

Same as photo no. 05-01-03. Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [1-7-80 p. A3]

Other Media

Bennett School 05-01-03

Bennett School, Manassas, VA

Other Media

Bennett School 08-06-168

Old Bennett School, Manassas

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Bennett School 08-07-04

Old Bennett School, Manassas

H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides February 1974

Bennett School 14-23-066

Osbourn and Bennet schools

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 35

Published in Book 1928

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Bennett School 14-37-06

The Bennett School was an imprssive building when it was built in 1909

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 79

Bennett School 14-37-07

Miss Grace Metz's (center back) class at Bennett School, 1923

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 80

Bennett School 14-40-25

Recruits were drilled on the grounds near Bennett School during World War I.

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 54

Bennett School

**Bennett School** 

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.82

1909

Bennett School 14-38-170

Junior Women's Club of Manassas promoting school safety in fron of Bennett School

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.122

Bennett School 14-03-110

Bennett School used as Fire & Police Department

Photo Prints - 5x7 10-14-1976

14-38-114

Bennett School 14-03-111

Bennett School Annex

Photo Prints - 5x7 10-14-1976

Bennett School 14-65-203

Manassas High School Track Team

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation

Section", p.10)

Newspaper 1912

Bennett School 14-72-35

Bennett School, Manassas

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), June 2014

Published in Calendar

Bennett School 14-83-14

Bennett School building in Manassas, VA

Compact Disc (CD) 1921

Bennett School 14-83-16

Bennett School building in Manassas, VA

Compact Disc (CD) 1921

Bennett School 14-88-111

Bennett School, Manassas

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Bennett School 14-90-014

Bennett School, built in 1909. Eleven boys are posed in front.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 17

Published in Book

Bennett School, Manassas 07-09-200

Bennett School, Manassas

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 after 2000

Indexed As:

Description **Compilers Notes**  Photo Collection Index **Format** Photo No. Date Taken

14-03-244 Bennett, Alice

Herbert S. Chamberlin, Elsie M. Chamberlin, Charles B. Chamberlin, Alice Bennett, Mabel Bennett, Demis I. Chamberlin,

Thomas Oliver Chamberlin, Maitland C. Bennett

Digitally scanned Prints 1902

Bennett, Bob 14-32-493

Sitting with Santa in the Courthouse.

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bennett, Mabel 14-03-244

Herbert S. Chamberlin, Elsie M. Chamberlin, Charles B. Chamberlin, Alice Bennett, Mabel Bennett, Demis I. Chamberlin,

Thomas Oliver Chamberlin, Maitland C. Bennett

1902 Digitally scanned Prints

14-03-244 Bennett, Maitland

Herbert S. Chamberlin, Elsie M. Chamberlin, Charles B. Chamberlin, Alice Bennett, Mabel Bennett, Demis I. Chamberlin,

Thomas Oliver Chamberlin, Maitland C. Bennett

Digitally scanned Prints 1902

Bennett, Nancy 14-32-493

Sitting with Santa in the Courthouse.

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bennett, R. L. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

04-01-19 Benson, Amos

Amos Benson

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [4-21-80 p. A8]

Other Media

Benson, Amos 14-38-029

Amos Benson during the Civil War.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 1x2, p. 27

Benson, Amos 13-02-02

Amos Benson Co. A. 4th VA Cavalry

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum

System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Benson, Ralph Rev. 14-32-614

Rev. Ralph Benson, Brentsville Presbyterian Church Sept 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Benson, Rev

14-32-616

Rev. Benson and Rep. Richard Anderson

October 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Berard, Darcy 14-54-07

**Darcy Berard** 

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Berard, Pierre & Lue 14-54-09

Pierre & Lue Berard

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Berkeley Family

14-10-06

Evergreen plantation house; home of the Prince William Berkeleys.

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

Berkeley family

14-66-037

Members of the Berkeley family, Alfred Rives Berkeley, holding his son Edmund; Julia Ramsey Berkeley, widow of Edmund Berkeley Jr. and Col. Edmund Berkeley

February 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

1912

Berkeley, Edmund

14-17-26

Lt. Col. Edmund Berkeley & George Carr Round with Jubilee Banner

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x3; page: 100

Berkeley, Edmund

14-35-040

Headquarters Banner for The Manassas Peace Jubilee with Lt.Colonel Edmund Berkeley and Lt. George Carr Round Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 3x3, p. 70

Berkeley, Edmund

14-38-046

Manassas National Jubilee of Peace banner with George Carr Round and Lieutenant Colonel Edmund Berkeley Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 4x4, p. 37

1911

Berkeley, Edmund

14-66-037

At the peace Jubilee held in Manassas on July 21, 1911, Col. Edmund Berkeley representing the Ewell Camp of the Confederate Veterans, and Lt. George C. Round represented the Manassas Picket Post of Grand Army of the Republic.

February 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Berkeley, Edmund Col.

14-03-193

Col. Edmund Berkeley

From: David.M.Prokop@saic.com 12 Aug 2011

Xerox copy

prob. late 1800s

Berkeley, Edmund Col.

Col. Edmund Berkeley, National Peace Jubilee

October 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Berkeley, Edmund, Col.

14-66-036

14-66-322

Col. Edmund Berkeley after the Civil War, wearing the Southern Cross.

February 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Berkeley, Edmund, Colonel

14-86-01

Colonel Edmund Berkeley

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Berkeley, Edmund, Lt. Col.

14-66-034

Lt. Col. Edmund Berkeley, drawing during the Civil War February 2011. Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Berkely, Col.

14-22-148

Haymarket Agricultural Club: Newland DePauw, Louis Henson, Christian Heineken, William Dodge, Franz Peters, William Brown, Edmund Wilkins, Dr. Clarkson, Col. Berkely, Andrew Lowe and Bowman Price

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6; Page:142

1905

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Berkley House, Evergreen Manor

14-47-064

Evergreen Manor House, home to the Berkley family (ca. 1827) (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 90

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Berkley, Edmund 14-66-047

Group of Gentleman farmers at Waverly

April 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

14-66-016 Berkley, Edmund, Col.

Members of the Haymarket Agricultural Club at Waverly Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

> Published in Magazine 1905

Bernard, Joe 14-03-391

Joe Bernard's World War II Silver Star

"Northern Virginia Electric Cooperative" magazine, Nov./Dec. 2007 p.29 (copy filed in RELIC Family File Bernard -Misc.)

Published in Magazine

Berry, P. G. 14-64-003

Rev. P. G. Berry, 1933-1939

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC

975.52732), p. 5

Published in Book

14-03-024 Berryman family

Thomas Newton Berryman and brothers James, William, John Douglas and Morten Berryman. At sawmill on "Evergreen" farm

Photo donated by Virginia B. Johnson, 3/16/05

Photo Prints - 8x10 c. 1905

Berryman, Eva 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Berryman, Thomas Newton 14-03-023

Thomas Newton Berryman homestead, "Evergreen" near Aden

Photo donated by Virginia B. Johnson 3/15/05

Photo Prints - 8x10 c. 1905

14-88-081 Berrywood

Berrywood at Thoroughfare

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 1990s

**Berwind Hospital** 14-51-15

Berwind Hospital (1912-13 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

Best, Bobby 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

14-22-083 Best, Faye

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index Photo No.

Best, Pearl 14-23-214

Manassas JournalMmessenger's contest

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 112

Published in Book

**Bethel** 14-13-023

Bethel Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. C. W. Thompson, Mrs. Ellen Taylor, Mrs. Eva Garner, Mrs.

Lena Davis and Mrs. Ethel Dawson

Photo No.: CUL0046 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

**Format** 

Compact Disc (CD) 1932

**Bethel** 14-13-024

Bethel Woodbridge Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Sara Johnson, Mrs. Ethel Dawson, Mrs. R. S. Hall, Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. Sara Wiglesworth, unknown, Mrs. Deniccoli, Mrs. Ambrose Petallet, unknown, unknown, unknown, Mrs. Ethel Arnold, Mrs.

Willie Marshall, Mrs. Hannah Thompson, Mrs. Riley, Mrs. G. Yorkdale, Miss Allice Webb, agent.

Photo No.: CUL0149 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

**Bethel** 14-13-097

Bethel (Woodbridge) HDC Achievement Day

Photo No.: CUL0159 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Nov 1938

**Bethel Cemetery** 16-01-142

Bethel Cemetery (3 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Bethel Chapel** 14-50-09

Bethel Chapel

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 19

Published in Book ca. 1900

**Bethel Church** 01-03-04

Bethel Church on new foundation

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

**Bethel Church** 14-22-082

Bethel Church

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x2;

Page:82

1940

**Bethel Church** 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Date Taken

**Bethel Church** 14-72-07

Bethel Church at Smoketown and Davis Ford roads, Bible school students and teachers

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times 2012 (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), June

Published in Calendar 1949

**Bethel Lutheran Cemetery** 16-01-147

Bethel Lutheran Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Bethel Lutheran Church** 14-03-271

Bethel Lutheran Church, Manassas

"History of the Lutheran Church in Virginia and east Tennessee" Cassell, C. W. (RELIC 284.1755 Cas

Published on Web Site

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Bethel Methodist Church** 

14-23-185

Bethel Methodist Church

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 92

Published in Book

1940

**Bethel Methodist Church** 

14-23-186

Bethel Methodist Church

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 94

Published in Book

1950

**Bethel Methodist Church** 

14-25-042

Bethel Methodist Church (Old)

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 44

Published in Book

**Bethel Methodist Church** 

14-34-018

Bethel Methodist Church

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6 p.24, q.v.

Bethel School

14-37-08

The second Bethel Schoolhouse

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 81

**Bether Lutheran Church** 

14-13-005

Bethel Lutheran Church. Lee Ave., Manassas

Photo No.: CUL0038 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

1925

**Bethlehem** 

14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

May 1938

Bethlehem

14-13-029

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club [same people in as 14-13-028]

Photo No.: CUL0134 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

May 1938

**Bethlehem** 

14-13-031

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club, Clover Hill. With Mary Fred Clayton, Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Will Haydon, Emily Johnson, Mrs. Joseph Johnson, Mrs. R. A. Hutchison, Marshall Johnson, Annie Johnson, Mrs. W. M. Pierson, Joe Johnson on steps

Photo No.: CUL0043 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://Imagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Aug 1926

**Bethlehem Club** 

14-39-07

Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39

1921

Bethlehem Club, Good Housekeepers'

14-38-167

Bethlehem Good Housekeepers' Club at Johnson Family Farm (Clover Hill)

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.120

Bethlehem Good Housekeepers' Club

14-65-263

1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Bethlehem Good Housekeepers' Club

14-65-264

01-19-18

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Slides

Bethlehem Steel Building

Bethlehem Good Housekeepers' Club in 1968

Bethlehem Steel Building

Building with sign

Beulah Baptist Cemetery 16-01-008

Beulah Baptist Cemetery (5 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Beulah Baptist Church Monument, Occoquan 14-68-060

Beulah Baptist Church Monument and Cemetery, Occoquan "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 86

Published in Book

Bevans, Rena 14-38-140

Wedding of Frances Bushong to Sedrick Saunders with J. Jenkins Davies, Madeline McCoy, Hawes Davies, Rose Ratcliffe, Lowery Saunders, W. Sedrick Saunders, Frances Bushong, Rena Bevans, Jack Merchant, Esther Warren Pattie, Wallace Lynn and Walser Conner

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.99

1935

September 1978

Beverley Mill 01-14-07

Beverley Mill #25

Photo Prints - 6x8

Beverley Mill 01-20-07

Beverley Mill

Slides December 1982

Beverley Mill 01-20-08

Beverley Mill

Slides December 1982

Beverley Mill 01-20-09

Beverley Mill

Slides December 1982

Beverley Mill 01-20-10

Beverley Mill

Slides December 1982

Beverley Mill 01-20-12

Beverley Mill

Slides December 1982

Beverley Mill 01-20-13

Beverley Mill

Slides December 1982

Beverley Mill 02-07-06

Post Office at Broad Run

Two people and stone buildings, Beverley Mill in background. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Beverley Mill 02-14-01-01

Beverley Mill

Contact Sheet August 16, 1971

Beverley Mill 02-14-03-01

Interior of Beverley Mill

Contact Sheet August 16, 1971

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 77

Indexed As:
Description

H. H. Douglas photographer

10/25/2021

**Photo Collection Index** 

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes Beverley Mill** 07-04-01 Beverley Mill interior Photo Prints - 4x6 **April 1999 Beverley Mill** 08-06-029 Beverley Mill Photograph out of focus - walls and side of mill and ruins of Chapman house. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative April 7, 1974 08-06-030 **Beverley Mill** Chapman House Photograph out of focus. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative April 7, 1974 **Beverley Mill** 08-06-031 Chapman House - trees and bushes Photograph out of focus. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative April 7, 1974 08-06-032 **Beverley Mill** Chapman House - ruins corner of building Photograph out of focus. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative April 7, 1974 **Beverley Mill** 08-06-033 Chapman House - ruins corner of building Photograph out of focus. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative April 7, 1974 **Beverley Mill** 08-06-034 Chapman House - ruins corner of building Photograph out of focus. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative April 7, 1974 **Beverley Mill** 08-06-035 Beverley Mill - five story high mill building Photograph out of focus. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative April 7, 1974 **Beverley Mill** 08-06-036 Beverley Mill - small stone accessory building and trailer Photograph out of focus. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative April 7, 1974 **Beverley Mill** 08-06-037 Beverley Mill - five story high mill Photograph out of focus. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative April 7, 1974 **Beverley Mill** 08-06-038 Beverley Mill - Mill safe after falling thru the office floor H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 April 1974 08-06-039 **Beverley Mill** Beverley Mill, James Wines and one piece mill wheel H. H. Douglas photographer May 20, 1977 Photo Prints - 3x5 **Beverley Mill** 08-06-040 Beverley Mill - stairs on Railroad side of building and foundation of office

**RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

May 20, 1977

Page 78

Photo Prints - 3x5

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Description			
Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Beverley Mill		08-06-041	
		00-00-041	
Beverley Mill H. H. Douglas photographer			
11. 11. Douglas priotographer	Photo Prints - 3x5		May 20, 1977
Poverley Mill	THOUSE THINKS ON	00.06.042	may 20, 1017
Beverley Mill	ith coverel people	08-06-042	
Beverley Mill - outside view of mill w H. H. Douglas photographer	ntri severai people		
11. 11. Douglas photographici	Photo Prints - 3x5		May 17, 1969
Deventer Mill	THOUSE THINKS ON	00.00.042	may 11, 1000
Beverley Mill		08-06-043	
Beverley Mill - frame addition in ruin H. H. Douglas photographer	S		
11. 11. Douglas priotographer	Photo Prints - 3x5 v	w/negative	May 17, 1969
D I. MIII	THOUT THUS ON	-	Way 17, 1000
Beverley Mill		08-06-044	
Beverley Mill			
H. H. Douglas photographer	Photo Prints - 3x5 v	w/negative	May 17, 1969
	1 11010 1 111113 - 323 1	-	Way 17, 1909
Beverley Mill		08-06-045	
Beverley Mill			
H. H. Douglas photographer	Dhoto Drinto 2vE	who gotive	May 17, 1060
	Photo Prints - 3x5 v	· ·	May 17, 1969
Beverley Mill		08-06-046	
Beverley Mill - side of building with v	wheel		
H. H. Douglas photographer	Dhata Drinta 245		May 17, 1000
	Photo Prints - 3x5 v	•	May 17, 1969
Beverley Mill		08-07-36	
Beverley Mill - SE corner			
H. H. Douglas photographer	01:-1		May 47, 4000
	Slides		May 17, 1969
Beverley Mill		08-07-37	
Beverley Mill Broad Run mill brook			
H. H. Douglas photographer	01:-1		L.L. 4074
	Slides		July 1971
Beverley Mill		08-08-01	
Beverley Mill from the Prince Willian			
The office at the near corner has co		William Edmund Barrett photographer	0
	Photo Prints - 8x10		September 1971
Beverley Mill		08-08-02	
Beverley Mill			
The office at the right hand rear corr		Villiam Edmund Barrett photographer	14 4070
	Photo Prints - 8x10		May 1970
Beverley Mill		08-08-03	
Beverley Mill			
Copied from a post card by The Pior	-	ourtesy of James Wines last millwright.	1007
	Photo Prints - 8x10		1967
Beverley Mill		08-08-04	
Beverley Mill			
		it in the mill the stones had to be changed	quite frequently. At one
time there were three sets of stones	. vviiliam Edmund Bari Photo Prints - 8x10		September 1976
Dec. 10 MW	1 11010 1 111115 - 08 10		ochiciinei 1910
Beverley Mill		08-08-05	
Beverley Mill	ng haga on the minute 14	Villiam Edmund Darrott shotagrapher	
willistories on the left, hopper for filling	ng bags on the right. W	Villiam Edmund Barrett photographer	Contombor 1076

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 79

September 1976

Photo Prints - 8x10

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Beverley Mill** 

08-08-06

Beverley Mill

Bill Barrett accomplished this extra ordinary shot of the stairs from the first to the fourth floor with the use of available light. William Edmund Barrett photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 1977

Beverley Mill

08-08-07

Beverley Mill

This machine's internal rollers accomplish the initial crushing of the wheat. Photo courtesy of James Wines

Photo Prints - 8x10

1938

Beverley Mill 08-08-08

Beverley Mill

Note the office on the corner of the mill. The sign over the door says: "Beverley Mill's Water Ground Flour". From a post card courtesy James Wines, the last Millwright.

Photo Prints - 8x10 1938

Beverley Mill 08-08-09

Beverley Mill

Rock outcrop at and above the mill, was the source of all or most of the building stone. The metal wheel is the last of many. A mill wheel undergoes tremendous stress. William Edmund Barrett photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 1971

Beverley Mill 08-08-10

Beverley Mill from the railroad side

Only the base of the shipping dock remained in 1971 when this picture was taken. Now it is all rotted away. Note the high stones over the doorways. The crack in the stone over the left door occurred just as it was lowered into place. The corner stone is in the middle under the eaves. William Edmund Barrett photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 1971

Beverley Mill 08-08-11

Beverley Mill

This <u>Machis Kip Lubricator Co. 1913 Madison, Wisc.</u> diesel engine was installed in the early 1920's and was overhauled in 1946. It provided power in the absence of sufficient water. William Edmund Barrett photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 October 1976

Beverley Mill 08-08-12

Beverley Mill

"Two lbs net weight Old Fashioned Home Made Corn Meal Water ground on rocks manufactured by Beverley Mills Broad Run, Virginia." Photo of a sign or a bag.

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1977

Beverley Mill 08-08-13

Beverley Mill

In the basement of the mill photo shows two of the six stones supporting most of the interior of the mill. They came from the same quarry as the big ones near the wall. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1977

Beverley Mill 08-08-14

Beverley Mill

Fifth floor. Plainsifter (B & L), Carl Hargenmacher, Inventor. Consists of number of sieves which divide the reduced wheat into various grades of fineness. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1977

Beverley Mill 08-08-15

Beverley Mill

A grindstone that will grind no more. Dust collector is in the back ground.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1977

Beverley Mill 08-08-16

Beverley Mill

In the west end of the basement the power of the water wheel is transmitted to the inner workings of the mill. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1977

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Beverley Mill

08-08-17

Beverley Mill

Third Floor. Monarch Sprout Waldron Dust Collector. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5

May 1977

Beverley Mill

08-08-18

Beverley Mill

By means of such controls as this on the second floor, the millwright can make adjustments from several points in the mill. H. H.

Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5

May 1977

**Beverley Mill** 

08-08-19

Beverley Mill

The frame of the roof is put together by a cleaver system of mortises, tenens, and pegs. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5

May 1977

**Beverley Mill** 

08-08-20

Beverley Mill

Third Floor. Sieve purifier removes impurities from the ground middlings. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5

May 1977

May 1977

**Beverley Mill** 

08-08-21

Beverley Mill

Fifth Floor. The Alsop Continuous Arc Electrifier. The John E. Mitchell Co. was the successor to the Alsop Process Company in

1920. The electrifier bleaches (ages) flour by means of electricity. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5

08-08-22

Beverley Mill

Beverley Mill and store/post office

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5

May 1977

**Beverley Mill** 

08-08-23

Beverley Mill Miller's house

Miller's house immediately east of the mill. It was the residence of the Furr family from 1903-1946. The ruins of Meadowland, the original Chapman house, are across the railroad tracks immediately behind the house. At one time there was a tunnel under the tracks. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5

February 1972

**Beverley Mill** 

08-08-25

Beverley Mill, Thoroughfare Gap, Broad Run, Virginia

Control wheel at west wall, main floor. William Edmund Barrett photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

September 1976

**Beverley Mill** 

08-08-26

Beverley Mill

Jonathan Chapman was the first of the Chapman millers. John was the last. This stone is under the eaves on the railroad side. Carved on the stone is: "From Jonathan, John, Nathaniel, George Pearson to John Chapman rebuilt A.D. 1858"

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Beverley Mill** 

08-08-28

Beverley Mill Broad Run, VA

Bill Barrett in front of Beverley Mill. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

July 24, 1980

**Beverley Mill** 

08-08-29

Beverley Mill looking at Interstate 66.

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

July 14, 1980

**Beverley Mill** 

08-08-32

Beverley Mill - rear. Broad Run VA Pr. Wm.

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5

July 14, 1980

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Description		MOIT HIGGX	
Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Beverley Mill		08-08-36	
Beverley Mill			
j	Photo Prints - 3x3		1972
everley Mill		08-08-37	
Beverley Mill interior		33 33 31	
H. H. Douglas photographer			
3 1 3 1	Photo Prints - 3x5		October 3, 1976
everley Mill		08-08-38	
Beverley Mill			
	ing platform. Each floor sat o	n a shelf of stone inside the walls.	Outside, stones projected to
support the roof and loading p	latform. H. H. Douglas photo	grapher.	
	Photo Prints - 3x5		May 20, 1977
everley Mill		08-08-39	
Beverley Mill			
Power belts. Drive wheel is in	the shadows. H. H. Dougla	s photographer	
	Photo Prints - 3x5		May 20, 1977
everley Mill		08-08-40	
Beverley Mill			
Chute for loading wagons or to	rucks from the third floor. H. I	H. Douglas photographer	
	Photo Prints - 3x5		May 21, 1977
everley Mill		08-08-41	
Beverley Mill Interior			
Scale inside			
	Photo Prints - 3x5		May 20, 1977
everley Mill		08-08-42	
Beverley Mill			
Stone floor supports in basem	ent. There are six of these. I	H. H. Douglas photographer	
	Photo Prints - 3x5		May 20, 1977
everley Mill		08-08-43	
Beverley Mill top floor			
H. H. Douglas photographer			
3 1 3 1	Photo Prints - 3x5		May 21, 1977
everley Mill		08-08-45-09	•
Beverley Mill		00 00 40 00	
Two print proof of stone mill ra	ace		
	Contact Sheet		April 1979
everley Mill		08-08-46	,
Beverley Mill		00-00- <del>1</del> 0	
Hopper on an upper floor. H.	H. Douglas photographer		
	Photo Prints - 3x5		May 20, 1977
everley Mill		08-08-47	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •
Beverley Mill		<del>50-00-4</del> 1	
Belts from the 4th floor down t	to the power drive. H. H. Dou	glas photographer	
	Photo Prints - 3x5	3.22 5.10(03.261.0)	May 29, 1977
everley Mill		08-08-48	· <b>,</b> · · · · · ·
Beverley Mill Millers house		00-00- <del>1</del> 0	
Deveney will willers nouse	Photo Prints - 3x5		April 1974
arrantari Mill	i noto i ninto - oxo	07.04.00	Αριι 101 τ
everley Mill		07-04-02	
Beverley Mill interior	Dhota Drinta 4:0		April 4000
	Photo Prints - 4x6		April 1999
everley Mill		07-04-03	
Beverley Mill interior			
	Photo Prints - 4x6		April 1999
0/25/2021	DELIC / CENTRAL	LIDDADY	Page 82

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 82

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

10/25/2021

Description	Photo Collect	noto Collection Index		
Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken	
Beverley Mill		07-04-04		
Beverley Mill interior				
	Photo Prints - 4x6		April 1999	
Beverley Mill		07-04-05		
Beverley Mill interior	Photo Prints - 4x6		April 1999	
Daniel and Marie	PHOLO PHILS - 4X0	07.04.00	Арш 1999	
Beverley Mill interior		07-04-06		
beverley will interior	Photo Prints - 4x6		April 1999	
Beverley Mill		02-14-01-02	·	
Men looking at plans				
- '	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971	
Beverley Mill		02-14-01-03		
Men looking at plans				
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971	
Beverley Mill		02-14-01-04		
Beverley Mill with Interstate 66 und	er construction Contact Sheet		August 16, 1071	
D	Contact Sheet	00.44.04.05	August 16, 1971	
Beverley Mill area		02-14-01-05		
beverley will area	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971	
Beverley Mill		02-14-01-06	. inguit ve, ve v	
Beverley Mill		02-14-01-00		
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971	
Beverley Mill		02-14-01-07		
Beverley Mill				
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971	
Beverley Mill		02-14-01-08		
Beverley Mill	0 1 101 1			
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971	
Beverley Mill		02-14-01-09		
Beverley Mill area	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971	
Beverley Mill	Contact Cricci	02-14-01-10	/tagust 10, 10/1	
Beverley Mill		02-14-01-10		
Develley Willi	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971	
Beverley Mill		02-14-01-11		
Beverley Mill Road				
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971	
Beverley Mill		02-14-01-12		
Beverley Mill Road				
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971	
Beverley Mill		02-14-01-13		
Beverley Mill Road	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1071	
D	Contact Sneet	00 44 04 45	August 16, 1971	
Beverley Mill Bridge		02-14-01-15		
beverley will blidge	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971	
Beverley Mill	2 2 2	02-14-01-16		
Beverley Mill area		V4-17-V1-1V		
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971	

**RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

Page 83

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Beverley Mill		02-14-02-02	
Building at Beverly Mill		V= 11 V= V=	
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill water wheel		02-14-02-03	
beverley will water writer	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill		02-14-02-04	•
Beverley Mill water wheel	0 1 101 1		
D	Contact Sheet	00 44 00 05	August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill exterior		02-14-02-05	
Beverley Will exterior	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill		02-14-02-06	
Beverley Mill exterior	O a material Oliverat		A
Davaday Mill	Contact Sheet	00 44 00 07	August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill door		02-14-02-07	
20.0, 400.	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill		02-14-02-16	
Beverley Mill interior	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill	Contact Sneet	02-14-02-17	August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill interior		02-14-02-17	
,	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill		02-14-02-18	
Beverley Mill interior	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill	Contact Chect	02-14-02-19	7.dgast 10, 1071
Beverley Mill interior		V= 11 V= 10	
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill		02-14-02-20	
Beverley Mill interior	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill		02-14-02-21	3
Beverley Mill interior			
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill  Beverley Mill		01-11-01-04	
Film roll no. 35946			
	SEE "NEGATIVES	S BOX"	
Beverley Mill		01-11-01-05	
Beverley Mill Film roll no. 35946			
1 IIII 10II 110. 000 <del>1</del> 0	SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"		
Beverley Mill		02-14-03-02	
Interior of Beverley Mill	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1071
Beverley Mill	Contact Sheet	02-14-03-03	August 16, 1971
Interior of Beverley Mill		02-1 <del>7-</del> 03-03	
<del>- y</del>	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Beverley Mill Interior of Beverley Mill		02-14-03-04	
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill		02-14-03-05	
Interior of Beverley Mill			
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill		02-14-03-06	
Stonework of Beverley Mill	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Poverley Mill	Contact Officet	02 14 02 07	August 10, 1971
Beverley Mill  Loading Doorway of Beverley Mill		02-14-03-07	
Loading Bookway of Beverley Willi	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill		02-14-03-08	G ,
Loading Doorway of Beverley Mill		32 11 33 33	
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill		02-14-03-09	
Loading Doorway of Beverley Mill			
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill		02-14-03-10	
Beverley Mill Grindstone	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1071
	Contact Sneet		August 16, 1971
Beverley Mill - west side of water wh	neel	08-07-38	
H. H. Douglas photographer	Slides		May 17, 1969
Beverley Mill		08-08-30	
Beverley Mill Broad Run, VA			
Bill Barrett in front of Beverley Mill.	Bridge is Interstate 66. Photo Prints - 3x5		July 24, 1980
Beverley Mill		08-08-35	
Stone Mill Race			
H. H. Douglas photographer	Dhoto Drinto 2vE		April 1074
D. J. M.	Photo Prints - 3x5	00 00 45 40	April 1974
Beverley Mill  Beverley Mill		08-08-45-10	
Two print proof of stone mill race			
	Contact Sheet		April 1979
Beverley Mill		08-08-24	
Ruins of the original Chapman mill			

Since this picture was taken in February 1972, the arch at left has fallen and the tree growing through the lower window has demolished most of the wall. Manassas Gap RR track is at right. H. H. Douglas photographer

> Photo Prints - 3x5 February 1972

**Beverley Mill** 14-26-035

Beverley Mill (painting by Mary Carter)

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 116 Published in Book

**Beverley Mill** 14-03-172

Chapman's Mill [Beverley Mill]. Mill in background, possible slave quarters in front. [looking west] "The Datum Point" Newsletter of Northern VA Chapter, Archeological Society of VA. Feb 2010 Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Beverley Mill 14-66-072

Chapman/Beverley Mill (6 photos including R. J. Jacobs and Kay McCarron)

October 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Beverley Mill 08-06-052

Broad Run PO at Beverley Mill with Bill and Mary Barrett - small stone building

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 20, 1977

Beverley Mill (No.12, Vol.I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Beverley Mill, Buckland 07-09-085

Beverley Mill, Buckland (Part 5)

4-Photos Broad Run

Photo Prints - 4x6 20 Sep 1997

Beverley Mill, Buckland (Part 1) 07-09-075

Beverley Mill, Buckland (Part 1)

5-Photos Broad Run

Photo Prints - 4x6 22 Oct 1998

Beverley Mill, Buckland (Part 2) 07-09-076

Beverley Mill, Buckland (Part 2)

6-Photos Broad Run

Photo Prints - 4x6 22 Oct 1998

Beverley Mill, Buckland (Part 3) 07-09-077

Beverley Mill, Buckland (Part 3)

4-Photos Broad Run

Photo Prints - 4x6 22 Oct 1998

Beverley Mill, Buckland (Part 4) 07-09-078

Beverley Mill, Buckland (Part 4)

4-Photos Broad Run

Photo Prints - 4x6 22 Oct 1998

Beverley, William Sr. home 08-06-047

Millbrook - ruins of wooden building

Home of Wm. Beverley, Sr. Broad Run, VA. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 4, 1971

Beverley's Mill 14-03-011

Beverley's Mill

Photo is in color in the "Prince William County Annual Report - 1966"; VA 352.0755 Pri 1966

Xerox copy

Beverley's Mill 14-14-33

Beverley's Mill and adjacent ruins, Thoroughfare, Va.

Fiche 85 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Beverley's Mill 14-17-44

Beverley's Mill - Pen & ink drawing by Richard C. Fravel

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x3; page: 129

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Beverley's Mill 14-25-165

Beverley's Mill, Broad Run

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 120

Published in Book

Beverley's Mill 14-34-098

Beverley's Mill formerly Chapman's Mill, 2 views

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x3, p.98, q.v.

Beverly Mill 14-88-126

Beverly Mill

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 2011

Beverly Mill Miller's House 14-88-127

Beverly Mill ruins of Miller's House

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 2011

Beverly Mill Store 14-88-125

Beverly Mill Store

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 2011

Beverly Mills 14-65-095

Historic Beverly Mills as it looks today

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section",

p.4)

Newspaper

Beverly's Mill 14-88-032

Beverly's Mill (Chapman Mill) ruins

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 2008

Beverly's Mill 14-88-033

Beverly's mill

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 1998

Beville, S. M. 14-03-159

The Supervisors worked closely with school officials in '58

Journal Messenger, 15 Jan 1959, p. A-8

Newspaper

Beville, Stuart 14-36-18

Men's Bible Class c. 1960 Grace Methodist Church

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 85

Beville, Stuart M. 14-91-050

Stuart M. Beville

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Feb. 1969, p. 13

Published in Magazine

Beville, Stuart M. 14-03-392

Prince William County School Board; John Pattie, John M. Oleyar, Marion W. Dickens, T. Clay wWod, Stuart M. Beville, Richard

C. Hayden, Edith Latham and F. M. Lynn.

Published in "Jay Dee Yearbook" 1962, p. 4 (ask at RELIC Desk for more information)

Published in Book 1962

Bigelow, Johnny 14-32-469

Johnny Bigelow, Charles Bean & Nelson Keys home for Christmas, 1945

September 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Bilhoff, Rhabi & Mollie

**Compilers Notes** 

14-20-006

Buckland Tavern with Martha Leitch and Rhabi & Mollie Bilhoff

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x6; Page: 22

Bilhoff, Rhabi & Mollie

14-44-22

Rhabi & Mollie Bilhoff, p. 104

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)
Published in Book

Bird, Richard 14-03-385

Chief Richard Bird, Gainesville, Fire Chief

Bull Run Observer, 20 Jul 2007, p.1

Published in Newspaper

Birkett Barn, Manassas 07-09-206

Birkett Barn, Manassas

4-photos

Sweenev Barn, Manassas

Hornbaker Barn, Manassas (owned by PWC)

Photo Prints - 4x6

Birkett, Bettie E. (Funeral Card) 18-01-03

Bettie E. Birkett (12 Jan 1890 - 12 Jan 1985)

Birmingham 14-38-068

Birmingham owned by J. Carl Kincheloe

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 54

Birmingham Dairy 14-90-070

Birmingham Dairy on Centreville Road, interior view

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 67

Published in Newsletter

Birmingham House 14-67-15

Birmingham, the farm home of J. Carl Kincheloe, antedates Civil War Days.

Published in Magazine

Birmingham Milk Bar 14-38-092

Birmingham Milk Bar on Centreville Road

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 4x5, p.68

1950

Bisceglia, Victor J. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Bishop, James Mrs. 14-03-403

Mrs. James Bishop, whose husband heads Red Barn Tractor and Equipment Inc., near Lucketts.

Piedmont Virginian, 9-4-74, p. 31

Published in Newspaper

Bispham, Stacey 14-66-001

Skinker family

Sep 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1857

Bispham, William N., Mrs. 14-66-001

Skinker family

Sep 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1857

Bisson House 14-25-131

Howard-Bisson House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 99
Published in Book

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 88

## Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Bittle, C. O. 14-22-078

C. O. Bittle, principal of Brentsville District High

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Black, Admiral Richard B.

08-06-017

Admiral Richard B. Black, Rev. Melvin Lee Steadman, Jr. at Rippon Lodge

Schoolhouse in background. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 2, 1970

Black, Admiral Richard B.

08-06-004

Bel Air with Mr. Brewster in center and Admiral Richard B. Black on right

Picture taken in basement. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 27, 1970

Black, Jim 14-32-038

Robert Hillman Keys sitting with Jim Black on the front poarch of the Brentsville Store

January 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Black, Martha 14-22-145

Wilmer Porter with Mayors Willard Mountjoy, Martha Black, J. K. Garrison, Paul Cleary, Ed Fraley and Alton Mountjoy Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x4; Page:139

Black, R. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97
Published in Book

Black, R. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Black, Richard Blackburn

14-22-106

Rear Adm. Richard Blackburn Black; portrait and photo

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x2; Page:100

Black, Richard Blackburn Adm. & Mrs. Black

14-03-365

Debra Black Ross unveils historic marker at Rippon Lodge with Adm. Richard Blackburn Black, Mrs. Black and Lee Lansing. Potomac News, Apr 21, 1975

Published in Newspaper

Black, Richard Blackburn Read Adm. (Ret.)

14-03-369

Rear Adm. Richard Blackburn Black (Ret.)

Potomac News, Jan. 26, 1967, p. 2

Published in Newspaper

Blackbeard Inn 08-06-208

Blackbeard Inn, Occoquan

Inn on Main Street, Occoquan. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 13, 1970

Blackbeard Inn, Occoquan 14-68-079

Blackbeard Inn, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 112

Published in Book

Blackbeard's Inn 14-91-003

Blackbeard's Inn (2 interior pictures)

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Oct. 1968, p. 8

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Blackburn Family** 

14-10-09

Rippon Lodge; old home of the Blackburns, now owned Wade Hampton Ellis.

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

Blackburn, Colonel Richard

14-11-05

Rippon Lodge plantation house; built in 1720 by Colonel Richard Blackburn

Photo copy from "History of Prince William County" (RELIC 975.5 CLA) - in RELIC Locked Case.

Xerox copy

Blackburn, Colonel Richard grave

08-06-015

Col. Richard Blackburn grave at Rippon Lodge

Photo of metal marker with long unreadable text and brick fence post. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 2, 1970

Blackburn's Ford 14-55-02

Federal encampment at Blackburn's Ford

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Blacksmith Shop, Warrenton Pike, near Stone House (No. 59 19-01

& 79, Vol. II)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Blackwell Town, Fauguier Co. 14-16-13

Home of the Butler Family, Midland, VA known as Blackwell Town
Digitally scanned Prints

Blackwell, J. Elmer 14-65-039

J. Elmer Blackwell

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Blackwell, Leroy 14-65-202

Members of the Manassas High School track team

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation

Section", p.10)

Newspaper 1913

Blackwell, Lester 16-01-072-02

Lester Blackwell Cemetery Marker, Murphy Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Bladensburg, MD 01-25-23

Main Street of Bladensburg, MD

Photo Prints - 4x5

Blake, David W. 14-66-088

David W. Blake, Buckland Preservation Society Chairman January 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine Late 19th century

Blake, Pat 14-32-328

Pat [Blake]holding her parents wedding certificate

November 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 6 Dec. 2006

Blake, Patricia Ann 14-32-346

Patricia Ann (Keys) Blake

November 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Blake, Patsy 14-32-392

Women of the Presbyterian Church, Patsy (Keys) Blake, Jean (Keys) Dunn, Mattie (Whetzel)Sspeakes, Joyce (Keys) Smith and Gladvs (Wolfe) Eanes

July 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Blakeman, Betty Anne 14-13-017

4-H Club picnic at Davis Beach with Joyce Leach (Greenwich Club), Doris Jean Woodyard (Occoquan Club) and Betty Anne Blakeman (Manassas Club)

Photo No.: CUL0123 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 11 Jul 1941

Blakeman, Margaret 14-13-021

4-H Club Dress Review Contest with Margaret Blakeman, Ellen Thompson and Ellen Haislip

Photo No.: CUL0125 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Blakemore, Jesse 14-36-13

Jesse Blakemore

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x1, p. 76

Blakemore, Jessie 14-36-38

Women's Society of Christian Service, 25th Anniversary Nov. 1965. Myrtle Mitchell, Helen Eagle, Olive Fisher, Elsia Haddox. Indie Coleman, Kennie Hottle, Betty Johnson, Alverda Parrish, Jessie Blakemore, Mary Compton, Effie Marshall, Lizzie Kit, Ruth Sutphin, Helen Davids Minnie Muddiman, Sara Rice, Pearl Evans.

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 225

Blakemore, Margaret 14-13-019

4-H Club picnic at Davis Beach with Margaret Blakemore (Manassas Club), Ellen Thompson (Occoquan Club) and Vernell Pearson (Quantico Club)

Photo No.: CUL0121 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 11 Jul 1941

Blakemore, Mary 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Bland, E. A. 14-15-56

Manassas Town Officials in 1915 G. R. Ratcliffe, C. R. C. Johnson, William Wheeler, E. A. Bland, R. S. Hynson, William H. Brown, Sr, Albert Speiden, Daniel Prescott, T. E. Coleman, E. R. Conner, C. E. Nash, James E. Nelson, R. M. Weir Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT), p. Cover, g.v.

Bland. Ed 01-13-03

Betty Duley and Ed Bland of Prince William County Historical Commission

Photo Prints - 5x7

Bland, Ed 01-13-04

Betty Duley and Ed Bland of Prince William County Historical Commission

Photo Prints - 5x7

Bland, Ed 01-13-02

Betty Duley and Ed Bland of Prince William County Historical Commission

Two people on steps of church

Photo Prints - 5x7

Bland, Ed 01-17-03

Sudley Methodist Church with Ed Bland, Betty Duley and Mary Harrover Ferguson

Photo Prints - 3x5

Bland, Ed 01-17-02

Sudley Methodist Church with Ed Bland, Betty Duley and Mary Harrover Ferguson Photo Prints - 3x5

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Bland, H. C. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Bland's Ford Bridge 05-02-01

Bland's Ford Bridge near Manassas, VA

Steel truss bridge. Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images / Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

Bland's Ford Bridge 14-90-053

Bland's Ford Bridge near Manassas, VA

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 52

Published in Newsletter

Blankenship Family 14-23-139

Cleve Bailey, Marmon Bailey, Nara Blankenship & Sallie Blankenship with Tom Bailey (deceased)

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 69

Published in Book

Blankenship, Lois Marie Compton 14-32-142

Reflections of Lois Marie Compton Blankenship

November 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Blansett, Asa 14-03-190

Asa Blansett (Blancett, Blanchard) c. 1770-1838, Silversmith, Dumfries, VA 1789-1806 & Lexington, KY 1806-38

"Virginia Silversmiths, Jewelers, Watch and Clockmakers, 1607-1860, Their Lives and Marks" by Catherine B. Hollan (RELIC 739 -2309755 Hol, p. 70-76

Published in Book

Blansford Bridge 14-65-209

The old Blansford Bridge at Lake Jackson

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation

Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Bleight, George and Sam 14-26-027

Helen Osborne with George and Sam Bleight at Green Hill Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 96

Published in Book

Bleight, Sam 14-26-026

Sam Bleight of Green Hill

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 95

Published in Book

Bleight, Sam 14-43-07

Old Photograph of St. Paul's Sunday School

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book

Bleight, Samuel Rush (Funeral Card) 18-01-02

Samuel Rush Bleight (18 Sep 1893 - 7 Jun 1989)

Blevins, Charlotte 14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Blevins, Linda Glen 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Blight's Farm & Houses (No. 18, Vol.I)

19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10

September 1904

Blinkovitch, Christine Anne

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Blocker, Myrtle

14-68-066

Herman F. Jennings, Myrtle Blocker, Estelle Garrison, and William Jennings (age 4) in front of Jenning's Drugs

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 91

Published in Book 1945

Bloom Hill 14-34-085

Bloom Hill

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x4, p.83, q.v.

Bloom Hill Farm 14-25-064

Bloom Hill Farm, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 61

Published in Book

Bloom Hill Farm 14-03-233

Bloom Hill Farm on Lucasville Rd [ 5 exterior photos]

Digital Print 9/2012

Bloom Hill Farm House 14-03-235

Bloom Hill Farm House and grounds on Lucasville Road, 5 photos provided by Heidi Baumstart, Bull Run Observer, 9/16/12

Digital Print

Bloom Hill Plantation 14-56- 01

Bloom Hill Plantation with 12 people, p. 4

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book 1904

Bloom Hill Plantation 14-56-09

Bloom Hill Plantation - 1904, p. 45 [wider view including all of the front of the house)

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book

Bloom Hill Plantation 14-56-10

Side view of Bloom Hill Plantation, p. 46

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book

Bloom Hill Plantation 14-56-11

Rear view of Bloom Hill Plantation ca. 1940, p. 47

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book

Blooms House 14-75-15

Blooms House, property owned by the city of Manassas Park.

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

Blooms House, Manassas Park

"Yellow Hospital - Manassas, July 1862" shown to be Blooms, Johnston's headquarters.

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

Bloxton, Elizabeth V. "Bessie" 14-66-352

Broad Run Railroad Station with Elizabeth V. "Bessie" Bloxton

March 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

14-75-14

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Blue Grey Auto Salvage

07-09-095

2-photos

Blue Grey Auto Salvage

Barnes House, Independent Hill

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

**Board of Supervisors** 

04-01-13

**Board of Supervisors** 

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [2-25-80 p. A8]

Other Media

Board of Supervisors 04-01-13A

**Board of Supervisors** 

Original of photo no. 04-01-13

Photo Prints - 8x10

Board of Supervisors meeting 14-28-043

Board of Supervisors meeting (audience)

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 29

Published in Book 1970

Boat "Avalonte II", Occoquan

14-68-019

Excursion Boats on the Occoquan, "Avalonte II" Boat, & Lyric Theater "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 46-47

Published in Book

Boats, Occoquan 14-68-019

Excursion Boats on the Occoquan, "Avalonte II" Boat, & Lyric Theater "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 46-47

Published in Book

Boatwright, A. S. 14-65-108

Historic reenactment in 1936 with

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.7)

14-65-264

Newspaper

Boatwright, A. S. Mrs.

Bethlehem Good Housekeepers' Club in 1968

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Boatwright, Arthur S. 14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal

Newspaper

Bohannan's Mill 14-53-02

Bohannan's (Clifton's), (Mitchell's) Mill, photograph by Charles Gerner

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.97

Published in Book 1934

Bohannan's Mill 14-53-03

Bohannan's (Clifton's), (Mitchell's) Mill, photograph by Charles Gerner, close-up of water wheel

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.98

Published in Book 1934

Bolding, Jessie Lee 14-38-144

Piedmont Dairy Festival milkmaids with Edith Caudle, Martha Grimes, Louise Bryant, Thelma Breeden, Hilda Lion, Naomi Smith

and Jessie Lee Bolding

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.103

1935

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Bolding, Wallace** 

14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Bolen, Francis H. Sqt.

14-92-25

Sgt. Francis H. Bolen, Co. D.

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Boley, Earle

14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Boley, Edna

14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Bolton, Russell

14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Bolton, Russell

14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Bolton, Russell

14-68-047

Occoquan High School Class of 1932

Hazel Metzger, Evelyn Kidwell, Douglas Riley, Muriel Hicks, Frank Malcolm, Melissa Lacey, Katharine Brawner, William Pearson,

Mildred Hornbaker, Ardis Collins, Myrtle Hensley, Frances Hinton, Russell Bolton, Katherine Pearsons, Louis Hinton.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 77

Published in Book

Bond, Ivan Mr. and Mrs. home

14-87-21

14-70-007

Home of Mr. and Mrs. Ivan Bond at 745 Sudley Rd.

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media

Bonilla, Aldo

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

**Bonnie Brae Farm** 

14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Boone, Daniel

08-06-022

Rippon Lodge painting of Daniel Boone and dog Blue by Jean Francois Valle of N. Orleans in 1816

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

May 2, 1970

1932

Boone, Daniel

14-22-107

Daniel Boone portrait at Ripon Lodge

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x3; Page:100

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Borchardt, Comdq. Lt.

Description

01-25-28

Co. A, 9th Armored Replacement Battalion, Ft. Knox, KY [with 8 men identified in a group of several 100]

Stored in RELIC Atlas Papers Box

Photo Prints - Other Aug 1945

Born, Dave & Avery

14-32-543

Dave & Avery Born with Santa in the Courthouse.

January 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter December 2011

Born, Rex 14-32-498

Mrs. May Bradford enjoys a secret chat with Santa (Rex Born) January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Borson Family 14-54-10

Timothy, Linda Lara Joy and Christiana Borson

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Bost, Terry Vincent Jr. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Botello, Steve, DAV, Chapter # 15, VFW Post 7590, American 14-03-312

**Legion Post 10** 

Freedom Museum in Manassas group photo.

The Bull Run Observer, 18 Sept. 2015 p. 31

Xerox copy 2015

Botkins, G. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Botts House 14-65-126

Maurice Botts House, Woodbridge

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section, p.4)

Newspaper

Botts House, Dumfries 07-09-061

Weems-Botts House, Dumfries

2-photos

House and Pavilion

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Botts, Benjamin Gaines 14-03-164

Benjamin Gaines Botts

Copy of photo in RELIC "Botts Family File", also RELIC .pdf computer file.

Published in Book

Botts, Maurice 14-65-125

Maurice Botts early Woodbridge resident

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section, p.4)

Newspaper

Botts, Maurice Robert 14-03-305

Maurice Robert Botts, born 20 Jan 1879

Journal Messenger Centennial Ed., May 8 1969, Suburban Living Sect. p. 4

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Bottswood 14-03-306

Bottswood, Woodbridge. Built 1908

Journal Messenger Centennial Ed., May 8 1969, Suburban Living Sect. p. 4

Newspaper

Bourne, B. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Bourne, Bernice 14-23-144

Bernice Bourne

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 71

Published in Book

Bourne, C. 14-23-130

Quantico Baseball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x6; Page: 65

Published in Book 1940

Bourne, Chester W. L. Jr. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Bourne, Eula 14-38-178

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company Auxiliary with Eula Bourne, Becky Dowell, Mildred Watts, Goldie Mathias, Lorene Parrish, Eleanor Hynson, Edna Earl Kincheloe, Lois Brown, Henrietta Jussaume, Orma Davis, Bibs Wheeling, Bea Barron, Ruth Slusher,

Mattie Parrish and Walser Roaher

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.126

1954

Bourne, James 14-23-070

James Bourne and Jerry Thurston

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 37

Published in Book

Bourne, James and Lottie 14-23-210

James and Lottie Bourne of Dumfries

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 107

Published in Book 1941

Bourne, Leslie 14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Bourne, Wallace 14-23-170

Al Presti, Hunt Moncure, Ewing Wall, Wallace Courne, John Adams, Clifton Caton and Tony Ferlazzo in Quantico Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 85

Published in Book

Bourne, Wilda 14-13-053

Virginia 4-H Representatives at National Camp with G. A. Elcan, Alice M. Marshall (Louisa Co.), Jack Simmons (Allegheny co.),

Wilda Bourne (Prince William Co.), Robert Griffin (Culpeper Co.), Hallie Hughes.

Photo No.: CUL0057 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1934/5

Bourne, Wilda 14-13-059

Occoquan 4-H club member Wilda Bourne

Photo No.: CUL0062 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1932

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Bourne, Wilda 14-13-060

Occoquan 4-H club members Wilda Bourn, Doris Bubb & Mrs. E. W. Thompson

Photo No.: CUL0060 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

1932

Bourne, Wilda 14-13-062

Occoquan 4-H club members Charlotte Thompson, Wilda Bourne, Madeline Dawson, Doris Bubb & Margaret Burdette

Photo No.: CUL0064 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1932/3

Bourne, Wilda 14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Bourne, Wilda 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Bove, R. J. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Bowe, Thomas M. 14-23-114

Church of God pastors

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 58

Published in Book

Bowen, Lottie, Harry and Mrs. 01-25-21

Mr. & Mrs. Lepper, Sr. Mr & Mrs. Fred Lepper. Baby =Russell Lepper, children = Lottie & Harry Bowen Grandmother Dodd, Mrs.

Bowen, Miss Adelaid Lepper

Photo Prints - 4x5

Bower, Dorothy and Marjorie

14-23-065

Dorothy and Marjorie Bower

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 35

Published in Book

Bowers, Danny (boy) 16-01-000-16

Our Danny Boy, ??Dec, 1952 - 12 Nov 1959, The Bowers, Tombstone Repository.

Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

Bowers, Guy 14-03-043

Members of the Manassas High School basketball team (later to become Osbourn High School) in 1938 included from the left Eugene Curtis, William Knox Harry Parrish, Dee Vetter, Kite Roseberry, Guy Bowers, Marvin Gillum and Dick Haydon

Potomac News 30 May 2006, p. A3 & Manassas Journal Messenger, 30 May 2006, p. A3

Newspaper

Bowers, John 14-65-238

Woodbridge Clay Products Company

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.8)

Newspaper

Bowman, Georgie 14-32-470

Georgie (Bowman) and Nelson Keys on their wedding day, August 9, 1952

September 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bowman, Harry 14-23-190

Manassas Lumber Co. Little League baseball team: Jimmy Street, Stewart Vetter, Bob Boyd, Harry Bowman, Buddy Allison, Wayne Cox, Freddie Smith, Buzzy Ritenow, Chip Rohr, Butch Smoot, David Lowe, Danny Brooks, Josly Luck, Joe Harris and

Larry Carney

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Bowman's Surplus Sales, Inc.

14-28-065

Bowman's Surplus Sales, Inc

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 37

Published in Book

1970

Boyd, Bob 14-23-190

Manassas Lumber Co. Little League baseball team: Jimmy Street, Stewart Vetter, Bob Boyd, Harry Bowman, Buddy Allison, Wayne Cox, Freddie Smith, Buzzy Ritenow, Chip Rohr, Butch Smoot, David Lowe, Danny Brooks, Josly Luck, Joe Harris and Larry Carney

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96

Published in Book

Boyd, Paul K. Ph. D. 14-28-079

Virginia Christian Academy, Headmaster Paul K. Boyd, Ph.D.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 47

Published in Book 1970

Boyd, Wilton 15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Braden, "Shorty" 14-32-104

"Shorty" Braden

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Braden, Barry 14-32-077

Barry Braden

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Braden, Darin 14-32-017

Darin Braden

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Braden, Donna 14-32-021

Donna Braden

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Braden, George Jr. 14-32-432

Wedding party of Douglas & Charlotte Keys.

February 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 8 Jun 1957

Braden, Jackie 14-32-446

Jackie Braden

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Braden, Joseph 14-32-432

Wedding party of Douglas & Charlotte Keys.

February 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 8 Jun 1957

Braden, Joseph & Jessica 14-32-056

Joseph & Jessica Braden

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Braden, Shorty 14-32-432

Wedding party of Douglas & Charlotte Keys.

February 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 8 Jun 1957

Braden, Virginia 14-32-432

Wedding party of Douglas & Charlotte Keys.

February 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 8 Jun 1957

Braden, Virginia Amelia Keys 14-32-176

Virginia Amelia Keys Braden

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bradford, Ann 14-23-035

Mildred Hornbaker & Ann Bradford

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 19

Published in Book

Bradford, Dot 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

Bradford, May 14-32-498

Mrs. May Bradford enjoys a secret chat with Santa (Rex Born)
January 2010. Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bradley 14-25-066

Bradley, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 62

Published in Book

Bradley Community Cemetery 16-01-061

Bradley Community Cemetery (4 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Bradley family 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Bradley Forest Road, 11500 07-09-120

Bradley School, Bradley

11500 Bradley Forest Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Bradley House, Limstrong 07-09-033

Bradley House, Limstrong

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Bradley Meeting Hall, Old 14-25-082

Old Bradley Meeting Hall, Brentsville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 71

Published in Book

Bradley Meeting House 16-01-247

Bradley Meeting House Cemetery (3 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Bradley Meeting House

16-01-247-02

**Bradley Meeting House** 

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Bradley Meeting Place (Old), Bradley** 

07-09-122

Old Bradley Meeting Place, Bradley

Photo Prints - 4x6

2002

**Bradley Meeting Place, Old** 

14-88-048

**Bradley Meeting Place** 

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

**Bradley Meeting Place, Old** 

14-88-065

Old Bradley Meeting Place

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

**Bradley School** 

14-37-09

The Bradley School, piictured here in 1981, is one of the oldest schoolhouses in the county

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 84

Bradley School

14-37-11

The Bradley School, its students, its teacher (Sarah Johnson) and the teacher's horse, Dolly

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 85

**Bradley School, Bradley** 

07-09-120

Bradley School, Bradley 11500 Bradley Forest Road

Photo Prints - 4x6

2002

**Bradley Schoolhouse** 

14-25-076

Bradley Schoolhouse, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 68

Published in Book

**Bradley, Omar General** 

14-45-007

General Omar Bradley

Sep 1991

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

**Bradshaw Family** 

14-32-258

Murray W. Bradshaw, Bolivar Nelson Bradshaw, Kendrick Montague Bradshaw, Jr. & Virginia Elizabeth Bradshaw outside Hatchers Memorial Baptist Church between 1928 - 1930

January 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bradshaw, Dennis E.

14-65-023

Dennis E. Bradshaw

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Bradshaw, Murray

14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Bradshaw, Nelson

14-32-245

Nelson Bradshaw

November 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Bradshaw, Virginia

14-13-030

Brentsville Home Demonstration Club with (2nd row) Mrs. Mammie Keys, unknown, Jesse Wetzel, Mrs. Troy Counts, Mrs. Cash Keys, Mrs. Ora Keys, unknown, Mrs. Emma Wolfe, Mrs. Breeden, unknown, Mrs. Hazel Steven, Mrs. Petty, unknown, Mrs.

Pedersen, Mrs. Seymore. (1st row) Helga Petersen, unknown, Anna Cornwell, Virginia Bradshaw, Louise Keys

Photo No.: CUL0129 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu Compact Disc (CD)

Bradshaw, Virginia

14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brady, Alma 14-23-121

Jack Person and Alma Brady at Haymarket Pharmacy

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 62

Published in Book

Brady, Harry and Lillian

14-23-088

Harry and Lillian Brady at Haymarket Foot Bridge

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 45

Published in Book

Brady, Janice 14-23-193

Janice Brady with her dog

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 98

Published in Book

Branch, "Preacher" 14-23-223

Edgar Rohr, Dr. Wallace Hook, Roy Dogget and "Preacher" Branch with street sweeper

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 116

Published in Book

Branden, Joey 14-32-630

Joey Branden

July 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Brandy Station 11-01-27

Brandy Station with Union Troops

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Brandy Station 11-01-28

Brandy Station with Union Troops

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Brannon, Rural School Agent 14-27-15

Rural School Agent Brannon

Photos at httn://mcgregor.lib.virginia.edu/davis

3 Sep 1917

1938

Brannon, Rural School Agent 14-85-01

Rural school agent Brannon

Published on Web Site October, 1917

Brant, John Henry 16-01-000-13

John Henry Brant, Pennsylvania, Sqt. 1264 Area SVC Unit.

WWII & Korea, Aug 19,1914 - Mar 27, 1967, Tombstone Repository.

Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

Brawner Cemetery 16-01-386

Gaines-Brawner Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Brawner House** 14-88-139

Brawner House AKA Douglas Hall AKA Bachelor Hall

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

**Brawner House, Bristow** 07-09-068

Brawner House, Bristow

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 1997

Brawner House, Manassas Battlefield 07-09-124

Brawner / Douglass House, Manassas Battlefield

5-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 2003

Brawner, Annie 14-90-079

Sons of Confederate Veterans

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 75

Published in Book 1910

Brawner, Charles Edwin (1851-1920) 14-56-01

Bloom Hill Plantation with 12 people, p. 4

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book 1904

Brawner, Charlotte (Pud) Waugh (Lloyd) (1885-1954) 14-56-01

Bloom Hill Plantation with 12 people, p. 4

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book 1904

Brawner, Claude 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

16-01-310-09 **Brawner, Henry Newton** 

Henry Newton Brawner Cemetery marker, Little Georgetown Cemetery, Fauguier Co.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Brawner, John 14-90-079

Sons of Confederate Veterans

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 75

1910 Published in Book

Brawner, John A. 16-01-386-01

John A. Brawner Cemetery Marker, Gaines - Brawner

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Brawner, Josephine Cockrell (1851-1(23) 14-56-01

Bloom Hill Plantation with 12 people, p. 4

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book 1904

Brawner, Katharine 14-68-047

Occoquan High School Class of 1932

Hazel Metzger, Evelyn Kidwell, Douglas Riley, Muriel Hicks, Frank Malcolm, Melissa Lacey, Katharine Brawner, William Pearson, Mildred Hornbaker, Ardis Collins, Myrtle Hensley, Frances Hinton, Russell Bolton, Katherine Pearsons, Louis Hinton.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 77

Published in Book 1932

Brawner, Katherine 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986 Photo Prints - 9x24

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Brawner, Louise 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Brawner, Mary Lynn 16-01-310-07

Mary Lynn wife of H. N. Brawner Cemetery Marker, Little Georgetown Cemetery, Fauquier Co.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Brawner, Olney Alfred 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Brawner, Randolph 04-01-12

Randolph Brawner, Cecil Garrison and Randolph Klomn Wheat

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [3-24-80]

Other Media March 24, 1980

Brawner, Randolph 04-01-12A

Randolph Brawner, Cecil Garrison and Randolph Klomn Wheat

Original of photo no. 04-01-12

Photo Prints - 3x5 March 24, 1980

Brawner, Randolph 14-22-138

Randolph Brawner, Cecil Garrison and Kloman Wheat, friends hunting

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:136

Brawner, Randolph 14-22-143

Dumfries council members: George Waters, Ed Fraley, Reuel Waters, Randolph Brawner, Guy Reynolds, Nick Katsarelis and

Cecil Garrison

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:138

Brawner, Silent L. 16-01-095-01

Silent L. Brawner Cemetery Marker, Haislip Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Brawner, Warfield General Store, Dumfries 07-09-043

Warfield Brawner General Store. Dumfries

I.O.O.F. Lodge, Dumfries

Route 1

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Brawner, William R. 16-01-310-08

William R. Brawner Cemetery Marker, Little Georgetown Cemetery, Fauquier County

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Braxton, Miss 14-03-219

Antioch-McGrae 1963-1964 Class Picture, Mrs. Braxton teacher with 23 students

Photo Prints - 5x7

Bray, Pamala 14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Breden, Daniel Jackson 14-32-157

Daniel Jackson Breeden

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden Brothers 14-23-007

**Breeden Brothers** 

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 4
Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Breeden Family** 

14-23-103

Breeden Family with Betty Lou, Jean and Jane

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 53

Published in Book

1932

**Breeden Family** 

14-23-116

Runaldue and Breeden family reunion

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 59

Published in Book

Breeden, Alanna and Aurora

14-32-289

Alanna and Aurora Breeden show the butter and candles they made.

June 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Albert

14-40-07

Joseph Hottle family with Lucy Hottle, Charles Hottle, Elizabeth Armentrount, Gordon Armentrout, Cora Hottle, Noah Hottle, Mose Hottel, William Hottle, Clyde Armentrout, Lucy Armentrout, Catherine Hottle, Joseph Hottle, Lydia Breeden, Ila Breeden, Albert Breeden, Oden Breeden, Lucy Effie, Harry Breeden

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6, p. 18

1904

Breeden, Albert A.

14-03-409

Albert A. Breeden

"The Journal Messenger, 12 Feb. 1970, p. 10A

Published in Newspaper

Breeden, Alenna

14-32-438

Four generations: Louise Bell, Kay Breeden, Martha Breeden and Aurora & Alanna Breeden

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Alice, Grace and Ila

14-23-069

Alice, Grace and Ila Breeden

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 36

Published in Book

Breeden, Amanda

14-32-450

Amanda Breeden

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Angie Lee

14-32-115

Angie Lee Breeden

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Angie Lee

14-32-222

Angie Lee Breeden, school photo

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Aurora

14-32-438

Four generations: Louise Bell, Kay Breeden, Martha Breeden and Aurora & Alanna Breeden

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Barbara Portner

14-03-406

BadWolf Brewing Company in Manassas. Peggy Portner, Barbara Portner Breeden, Paige Gibbons-Backus and Rob Orrison. "Bull Run Observer", 4 Aug. 2017, p. 26/7.

Published in Newspaper

August 2017

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Breeden, Bennie 14-32-078

Bennie Breeden

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Bennie 14-32-524

Ethel Burke and Bennie Breeden

June 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Berry Lou 14-23-222

Betty Lou Breeden's 16th birthday party at Stone House Inn

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 116

Published in Book 1948

Breeden, Carlton Jessie 14-32-114

Family of William Henry Breeden

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Carol 14-23-189

Osbourn Majorettes: Madeline Leonard, Bobbie Taylor, Ann Ratcliffe, Carol Breeden and Betty Jan Lowe

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96

Published in Book

Breeden, Charles Edward 14-32-114

Family of William Henry Breeden

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Clyde 14-32-020

Clyde Breeden

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Clyde 14-32-082

Clyden Breeden

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Clyde 14-03-241

Brentsville Families (Wolfes and Breedens)

Earle Wolfe, Jennings Breeden, Clyde Breeden, Ardeana "Deannie" Eanes, Morgan Breeden, Emma Wolf

"Bull Run Observer", 16 Nov 2012, p.6

Newspaper ca. 1952

Breeden, Clyde W. 14-32-205

Clyde W. Breeden, about 1 year old

June 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Clyde W. 14-32-206

Clyde W. Breeden in Argentia, Newfoundland

June 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Clyde W. 14-32-207

Clyde W. Breeden

June 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Clyde Wesley 14-32-155

Clyde Wesley Breeden

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:
Description
Photo Colle

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Date Taken

Breeden, Daniel 14-32-025

**Format** 

Daniel Breeden

**Compilers Notes** 

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Daniel 14-32-084

Daniel Breeden

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Daniel 14-32-494

The Ghost of Christmas Present a.k.a. Daniel Breeden January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Daniel Westley 14-32-114

Family of William Henry Breeden

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, David Frederick 14-32-114

Family of William Henry Breeden

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Elizabeth Emaline Ann Rachael 14-32-114

Family of William Henry Breeden

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Elmer 14-32-029

Elmer Breeden

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Elmer Daniel 14-32-117

Elmer Daniel Breeden

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Elmer Daniel 14-32-225

Elmer Daniel Breeden, school photo

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Ethel 14-32-120

The Willing Helpers Club

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Ethel 14-32-533

Ethel Breeden

August 2011 [This photo was later identified by Elaine Visger Dennison as Mamie Mae Ledman Burke Cooper (1891-1974) the grandmother of Ethel Breeden], Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Ethel Vivian 14-32-118

Ethel Vivian Breeden

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Ethel Vivian 14-32-226

Ethel Vivian Breeden, school photo

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

**Indexed As:** 

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Breeden, Harry 14-40-07

Joseph Hottle family with Lucy Hottle, Charles Hottle, Elizabeth Armentrount, Gordon Armentrout, Cora Hottle, Noah Hottle, Mose Hottel, William Hottle, Clyde Armentrout, Lucy Armentrout, Catherine Hottle, Joseph Hottle, Lydia Breeden, Ila Breeden, Albert Breeden, Oden Breeden, Lucy Effie, Harry Breeden

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6, p. 18

1904

Breeden, Hilda 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102
Published in Book

Breeden, Ila 14-40-07

Joseph Hottle family with Lucy Hottle, Charles Hottle, Elizabeth Armentrount, Gordon Armentrout, Cora Hottle, Noah Hottle, Mose Hottel, William Hottle, Clyde Armentrout, Lucy Armentrout, Catherine Hottle, Joseph Hottle, Lydia Breeden, Ila Breeden, Albert Breeden, Oden Breeden, Lucy Effie, Harry Breeden

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6, p. 18

1904

Breeden, James Monroe 14-32-114

Family of William Henry Breeden

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Jennings 14-32-092

Jennings Breeden

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Jennings 14-32-506

Jennings Breeden

, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Jennings 14-03-241

Brentsville Families (Wolfes and Breedens)

Earle Wolfe, Jennings Breeden, Clyde Breeden, Ardeana "Deannie" Eanes, Morgan Breeden, Emma Wolf

"Bull Run Observer", 16 Nov 2012, p.6

Newspaper ca. 1952

14-32-143

Breeden, Jennings Clare

Jennings Clare Breeden, Fun and Mischief childhood memories of Brentsville, 1950s

December 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Joe 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Breeden, Joseph Luther 14-32-114

Family of William Henry Breeden

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Kay 14-32-036

A Brentsville Christmas by Kay Breeden

December 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Kay 14-32-438

Four generations: Louise Bell, Kay Breeden, Martha Breeden and Aurora & Alanna Breeden

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Breeden, Lucy & Oden

14-23-061

Lucy and Oden Breeden play music

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 32

Published in Book

Breeden, Lydia 14-23-090

Breeden Family

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 46

Published in Book

Breeden, Lydia 14-40-07

Joseph Hottle family with Lucy Hottle, Charles Hottle, Elizabeth Armentrount, Gordon Armentrout, Cora Hottle, Noah Hottle, Mose Hottel, William Hottle, Clyde Armentrout, Lucy Armentrout, Catherine Hottle, Joseph Hottle, Lydia Breeden, Ila Breeden,

Albert Breeden, Oden Breeden, Lucy Effie, Harry Breeden

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6, p. 18

1904

Breeden, Lydia, Margarett, Roy, Walter, Grace & Lester 14-23-044

Breeden family

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 24

Published in Book

Breeden, Maorga & Marye 14-32-053

Morgan & Marye Breeden

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Martha 14-32-438

Four generations: Louise Bell, Kay Breeden, Martha Breeden and Aurora & Alanna Breeden

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Martha 14-32-508

Martha Breeden

March 2022, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Mary Katherine Burdette 14-32-170

Mary Katherine Burdette Breeden

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Marye 14-32-444

Marye Breeden

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Marye 14-32-597

Marye Breeden, doing laundry with her new gas-powered machine c. 1943-44

May 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Morgan 14-32-028

Morgan Breeden

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Morgan 14-32-099

Morgan Breeden

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Breeden, Morgan 14-32-217

Nokesville Homemakers Club in front of the Brentsville Courthouse

July 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Morgan 14-32-238

Morgan (Breeden) and Nelson (Keys), Brentsville neighbors

October 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Morgan 14-32-383

Morgan Breeden, Jane Patton, John Fewell Patton, Jack Hatcher, Jere Byington, Olivia Hatcher, Sid Hatcher at Brentsville

Courthouse

May2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

2009

Breeden, Morgan 14-32-404

Morgan Breeden

September 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Morgan 14-03-241

Brentsville Families (Wolfes and Breedens)

Earle Wolfe, Jennings Breeden, Clyde Breeden, Ardeana "Deannie" Eanes, Morgan Breeden, Emma Wolf

"Bull Run Observer", 16 Nov 2012, p.6

Newspaper ca. 1952

Breeden, Morgan Earle 14-32-241

Morgan Earle Breeden, Brentsville memories

October 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Morgan H. 14-32-100

Morgan H. Breeden

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Morgan H. 14-32-606

Morgan H. Breeden at the Court House where he attended graded school.

January 2015 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Morgan Henry and Clyde 14-32-209

Clyde with his father, Morgan Henry Breeden at the Wolfe Home

June 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Morgan, Clyde and Jennings 14-32-204

Emma Wolfe, Morgan Breeden, Ardena Eanes, Clyde Breeden, Jennings Breeden and Earle Wolfe

June 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Mr. & Mrs. I. J. 14-23-133

Mr. & Mrs. I. J. Breeden in front of Liberia Manson

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 66

Published in Book

Breeden, Mrs. 14-13-030

Brentsville Home Demonstration Club with (2nd row) Mrs. Mammie Keys, unknown, Jesse Wetzel, Mrs. Troy Counts, Mrs. Cash

Keys, Mrs. Ora Keys, unknown, Mrs. Emma Wolfe, Mrs. Breeden, unknown, Mrs. Hazel Steven, Mrs. Petty, unknown, Mrs.

Pedersen, Mrs. Seymore. (1st row) Helga Petersen, unknown, Anna Cornwell, Virginia Bradshaw, Louise Keys

Photo No.: CUL0129 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Breeden, Mrs. Ethel (Burke)

14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Oden 14-40-07

Joseph Hottle family with Lucy Hottle, Charles Hottle, Elizabeth Armentrount, Gordon Armentrout, Cora Hottle, Noah Hottle, Mose Hottel, William Hottle, Clyde Armentrout, Lucy Armentrout, Catherine Hottle, Joseph Hottle, Lydia Breeden, Ila Breeden, Albert Breeden, Oden Breeden, Lucy Effie, Harry Breeden

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6, p. 18

1904

Breeden, Olive Marye

15-32-595

Olive Marye Breeden, 1984

May 2014

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Olive Marye and Clyde

14-32-208

Clyde with his mother Olive Marye Breedenat Wolfe Home

June 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, Peggy 14-32-507

Elaine Visger, Ben Payne and Peggy Breeden

March 2022, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1952

Breeden, Thelma 14-38-144

Piedmont Dairy Festival milkmaids with Edith Caudle, Martha Grimes, Louise Bryant, Thelma Breeden, Hilda Lion, Naomi Smith and Jessie Lee Bolding

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.103

1935

Breeden, William Alexander

14-32-114

Family of William Henry Breeden

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breeden, William Henry

14-32-114

Family of William Henry Breeden

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Breeden, Clyde Wesley** 

14-32-203

Clyde Wesley Breeden

June 2007. Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Breenen, Ethel Irene & Benjamin Jackson

14-32-116

Ethel Irene (Burke) Breeden & Benjamin Jackson Breeden August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brenner, Gus 14-68-036

Jim Tavenner, Audrey Carter, Gus Brenner, John Tanner, Bourne Grimes, and Will Lynn in front of Merchants' Mill "Occoguan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 68

Published in Book

Brenner, Robert 14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical information for various people in the photo]

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Brenstville 14-13-030

Brentsville Home Demonstration Club with (2nd row) Mrs. Mammie Keys, unknown, Jesse Wetzel, Mrs. Troy Counts, Mrs. Cash Keys, Mrs. Ora Keys, unknown, Mrs. Emma Wolfe, Mrs. Breeden, unknown, Mrs. Hazel Steven, Mrs. Petty, unknown, Mrs.

Pedersen, Mrs. Seymore. (1st row) Helga Petersen, unknown, Anna Cornwell, Virginia Bradshaw, Louise Keys

Photo No.: CUL0129 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

**Brenstville District High school** 

14-22-077

Brentsville Districk High school

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: misc.;

Page:78 & 79

Brent Town Tract 14-22-004

Colonial era fireplace in Brent Town Tract

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:16

Brent, "Uncle" Alfred 14-26-080

Sarah Elizabeth McDarment and "Uncle" Alfred Brent

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 185

Published in Book

Brent, S. 14-23-130

Quantico Baseball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x6; Page: 65

Published in Book 1940

Brentsville 01-03-15

Brentsville Historical Plaque

Photograph out of focus

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Brentsville 01-03-16

Brentsville Courthouse, the fourth County Courthouse

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Brentsville 01-03-17

Historical plaque is set in lawn of the old school, at foot of the tree, marking the site of the Brentsville Courthouse

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Brentsville 01-11-02-23

Brentsville Jail Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Brentsville 01-11-02-22

Brentsville Jail

Back view. Film roll 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Brentsville 01-11-02-25

Brentsville Courthouse Marker

Prince William County Historical Marker. Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Brentsville 01-14-01

Brentsville Courthouse Front Cover

Photo Prints - 6x8

Brentsville 01-20-14

Brentsville Courthouse

Slides December 1982

Brentsville 01-20-15

Brentsville Courthouse

Slides December 1982

Indexed As: Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Brentsville		01-20-16	
Brentsville Courthouse			
	Slides		December 1982
Brentsville		01-20-17	
Brentsville Courthouse			
	Slides		December 1982
Brentsville		01-20-18	
Brentsville Courthouse		0.20.0	
2.0	Slides		December 1982
Brentsville		01-20-19	
Brentsville Courthouse		01-20-13	
Dicitisvine Goulfiouse	Slides		December 1982
Brentsville	Ciidoo	01-20-20	Bedember 1002
		01-20-20	
Brentsville Courthouse	Slides		December 1982
	Sildes		December 1902
Brentsville		01-20-21	
Brentsville Courthouse	Clidaa		
	Slides		
Brentsville		04-01-29	
Brentsville Hotel, ca. 1900			
Potomac News, Series "The Way	it Was", [7-18-80 p. B4] Other Media		
Brentsville		01-03-18	
Brentsville Houses			
	Photo Prints - 3x5		December 1979
Brentsville		01-11-02-24	
Brentsville Courthouse		0.1.022.	
Film roll no. 35947			
	Photo Prints - 5x7 w/	/negative	
Brentsville		04-01-29A	
Brentsville Hotel, ca. 1900		J. J. Zon	
Original of photo no 04-01-29			

Original of photo no. 04-01-29

Photo Prints - 6x8

**Brentsville** 14-05-05

Hatcher's Memorial Baptist Church, Brentsville, VA

Postcard text: "During the Civil War, the stone church was used as a hospital and barracks. By the war's end, most of the church had been distroyed, except for the sturdy stone walls. Now restored, it has resumed its role as a house of worship."

Digitally scanned

**Brentsville** 14-05-06

Hatcher's Memorial Baptist Church, Brentsville, VA - interior

Postcard Text: "Baptist work established in Brentsville, VA in 1866. History of present building dates back to 1822."

Digitally scanned

**Brentsville** 14-03-004

Brentsville Courthouse

Photo is in color in the "Prince William County Annual Report - 1965"; VA 352.0755 Pri 1965

Xerox copy

**Brentsville** 14-14-07

Brent House, Brentsville, Va. (White House)

Fiche 82 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey Micro Fiche

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Brentsville 14-14-10

Old House near Brentsville (Moor Green)

Fiche 82 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Brentsville 14-03-032

IOOF Hall in Brentsville located behing Keys Store, Violet (Keys) and Grady Shoemaker

Xerox copy

Brentsville Academy 14-22-060

The Brentsville Academy or Prince William Normal School student body and faculty

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:57 (for list of names see March 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE) in this index that same photo is 14-32-275

Brentsville Academy 14-72-10

The Brentsville Academy, also called the Prince William Normal School, student bacy, faculty and family members.

Out of the Attic. The Gainesville Times 2012 (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), September

Published in Calendar 1899

Brentsville aircraft warning station

Brentsville's aircraft warning service observation station and volunteers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville aircraft warning station 14-32-074

Badge worn by observer volunteers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville Baseball Team 14-05-01

Brentsville Baseball Team

1st Row (L-R):

Unknown, Walter Keys, Joseph Keys, Cassius Keys (pitcher)

2nd Row (L-R):

Robert Lee Molair, Unknown, David Spicer (catcher), Unknown, Kenneth Herbert Keys (pitcher)

Games played in vacant lot at Hooe St., Center and Union Sts.

Digitally scanned

Brentsville Church 07-09-083

Brentsville Church 12231 Bristow Road

Photo Prints - 4x6

Brentsville Clerk's Office drawing

14-32-187

Conceptual drawing of what the Brentsville Clerk's Office might have look like.

March 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville Count House

14-13-152

The Mattress Project 1940-41 located in Brentsville Count House

Photo No.: CUL0170 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1940-41

Brentsville County Jail 14-32-577

Brentsville County Jail

July 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter June, 2013

Brentsville Court House 14-13-027

Brentwood HDC Achievement Day

Photo No.: CUL0131 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 10 Nov 1938

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Brentsville Court House** 

14-13-173

Prince William Co. HC Achievement Day at Brentsville Count House

Photo No.: CUL0132a found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

10 Nov 1938

Brentsville Court House 14-13-174

Prince William C., HDC Achievement Day at Brentsville County Courthouse

Photo No.: CUL0132b found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 10 Nov 1938

Brentsville Court House 02-21-69

Brentsville Court House

Slides

Brentsville Court House 14-88-042

Brentsville Court House

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Brentsville Courthouse 14-03-004

Brentsville Courthouse

Photo is in color in the "Prince William County Annual Report - 1965"; VA 352.0755 Pri 1965

Xerox copy

Brentsville Courthouse 14-32-068

Brentsville Courthouse with Sandra Jane Collins & Cindy Maria Collins

April 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville Courthouse 14-32-132

Brentsville Courthouse, outside view

October 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 01-27-2004

Brentsville Courthouse 14-32-133

Brentsville Courthouse, outside view

October 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 08-11-2006

Brentsville Courthouse 14-32-134

Brentsville Courthouse, inside view

October 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 2-14-2004

Brentsville Courthouse 14-32-135

Brentsville Courthouse, inside view

October 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 09-28-2006

Brentsville Courthouse 14-32-136

Brentsville Courthouse, date unknown

October 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville Courthouse 14-47-021

Prince William County's 4th Court House at Brentsville (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 31

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Brentsville Courthouse 14-48-12

Brentsville Courthouse interior woodwork

Photo published in: "2008 Calendar", Historic Preservation Division, Prince William County Department of Public Works (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book ca 2007

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Brentsville Courthouse 14-50-02

Prince William County Courthouse (4th) at Brentsville

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 8

Published in Book

Brentsville Courthouse 14-32-399

Unidentified event at the courthouse - date unknown. Courtesy Gladys Eanes

August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville Courthouse 14-58-29

Brentsville, Va. Old Court House now school, 1914

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 103

Published in Book

Brentsville Courthouse 14-32-588

Brentsville Courthouse by Paul Cooksey

February 2014, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter before 1897

Brentsville Courthouse 14-03-283

Brentsville Courthouse

Washington Post, Rotogravure Section, 11 Sep 1938

Newspaper 1938

Brentsville District High School Class of 1954 14-03-349

Brentsville District High School Class of 1954 reunion group: Helen Graves, Nancy Tiller, Sarah Burke, Paul Croushorn, Lois Alderman, Laura Sloper, Warren Manuel.

The Bull Run Observer, 22 July 2016, p. 25

Newspaper

Brentsville Dostrict High School 14-65-192

Brentsville District High School

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation

Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Brentsville Elementary School Class of 1928 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville High School 14-73-01

Brentsville High School 31 photos of various sizes. The only person identifiable is Mr. Norval Waugh.

17 photos - 5 x 7, 10 - 8 x 10, 3 - 8 x 10 (color) and 1 - 3 x 4

ca 1970s

Brentsville High School Choir 14-32-259

Ms. Linda Beville and the BDHS Mixed Choir perform Christmas usic in the Brentsville Union Church

January 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Brentsville High School Class of 1973 - Individual portraits

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville High School Graduates 14-03-351

"Journal Messenger Newspaper" Special Section June 1, 1973, p. 6B

Published in Newspaper 1973

Brentsville Hotel 14-83-25

Old brick building, once a hotel in Brentsville

Compact Disc (CD) 1916

Brentsville IOFF 14-32-139

Grady Shoemaker & Violet Keys standing in front of the Brentsville IOOF

November 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Brentsville Jail 14-25-068

Brentsville Jail

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 63

Published in Book

Brentsville Jail 14-32-539

Brentsville Jail restoration - two interior photos.

December 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 28 October 2011

Brentsville Jail 14-83-19

Brentsville Jail when used as a house.

Compact Disc (CD) 1916

Brentsville Jail 14-32-602

Brentsville Jail restoration, interior foundation

October 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville Jail 14-32-610

Brentsville Jail Restoration view of framing

March 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville Jail restoration 14-32-619

Rob Orrison helps Chris Henkels of Henkels Forge and Tool, unload the bars for the Brentsville Jain.

January 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter 2015

Brentsville One Room School 14-88-041

Brentsville One Room School

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Brentsville Presbyterian Church 14-32-313

Brentsville Presbyterian Church under construction (2 photos)

August 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville Presbyterian Church 14-32-631

The Brentsville Presbyterian Church group with James Keys, Jr and his father Miff Keys.

July 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville Public Cemetery 16-01-051

Brentsville Public Cemetery (2 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Brentsville School 01-11-02-26

Brentsville School Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Brentsville School 14-32-001

Mrs. Helen (Newland) Hammond remembers teaching at the Brentsville one room School.

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville School 14-32-004

Brentsville School

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Brentsville School 14-32-005

Students attending the 77th school reunion, September 10, 2005

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville School 14-37-12

The Brentsville Schoollhouse looks the same in this 1992 photograph as it did when it was built Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 86

Brentsville School 14-32-323

Students who attended the 2008 Brentsville One-Room School Reunion

October 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville School 14-32-324

Students, family and friends who braved Tropical Storm Hanna to attend the 2008 Reunion

October 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville School 14-32-411

Brentsville School 2009 Class Reunion

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville School 14-32-548

Brentsville School

February 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville School 14-32-553

Brentsville School interior (2 photos)

June 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville School Reunion 14-32-236

2007 Brentsville School Reunion

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville School, Brentsville 07-09-080

Brentsville School, Brentsville

2-Photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Brentsville Schoolhouse 14-25-082

Brentsville Schoolhouse

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 71

Published in Book

Brentsville Store 14-32-038

Robert Hillman Keys sitting with Jim Black on the front poarch of the Brentsville Store

January 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville Superette 14-32-037

Featured Brentsville Building, the Brentsville Superette.

January 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Brentsville Superette 14-32-129

Martin, Vernon & Rocky in Brentsville Superette

September 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Brentsville Superette

14-88-047

Brentsville Superette

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Brentsville Tavern 14-03-291

The Brentsville Tavern in Winter 1915

Phase 1 Archaeological Investigation of E. E. Meredith Law Office (RELIC 975.52701 Hem)

Published in Book

Brentsville Time Capsule Marker 14-03-155

Century Time Capsule Marker in Brentsville

Xerox copy 1977

Brentsville Union Church 14-25-081

Brentsville Union Church

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 70

Published in Book

Brentsville Union Church 14-03-308

Congregation leaving the Brentsville Union Church ca. 1916

Phase 1 Archaeological Investigation of E. E. Meredith Law Office (RELIC 975.52701 Hem)

Published in Book

Brentsville Union Church 14-88-043

Brentsville Union Church

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 1997

Brentsville-Kensington Homecoming 07-03-01

Brentsville-Kensington Homecoming, brick buildings with three cars and crowd of people eating. Lady in picture with the hat and print dress is Isabel Keys, Nelson Key's great aunt, wife of James Miffin Keys who is standing to the right of the sedan.

Photo donated by Nelson Keys March 11, 1998

Photo Prints - 8x10 June 21, 1940

Brentsville, Court House 14-11-02

The old Courthouse at Brentsville.

Photo copy from "History of Prince William County" (RELIC 975.5 CLA) - in RELIC Locked Case.

Xerox copy

Brentsville, Plat 14-50-39

1820's Plat of Town of Brentsville

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 100

Published in Book

Brentville Jail 14-32-627

Brentsville Jail restoration (4 photos)

June 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Bresismiester, E. C. 14-23-112

Quantico Masonic Lodge officers in 1934

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 57

Published in Book

Brewster, Mr. 08-06-004

Bel Air with Mr. Brewster in center and Admiral Richard B. Black on right

Picture taken in basement. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 27, 1970

Bridge, Occoquan 14-50-06

Steel Truss Bridge over the Occoquan

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 14

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Bridge, Occoquan Iron Railroad

14-49-03

New Iron Truss Railroad Bridge across the Occoquan River at Woodbridge

4 photos & 3 Negatives

Photo Prints - 8x10

Bridge, Occoquan River

14-47-038

Occoquan River Highway Bridge

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 54

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Bridge, Occoquan wooden railroad

14-49-01

George Mason House, Woodbridge, VA, on the Occoquan River with old wooden railroad bridge, ca. 1886

1 positive & 3 negatives

Photo Prints - 8x10

Bridge, Occoquan's Iron Truss

14-33-07

Occoquan's Iron Truss Bridge built in 1878 Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

Bridge, Pratt Truss, Occoquan

14-68-012

Pratt Truss Bridge at Occoquan (1878), Lucien Davis's Bar Room "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 27-32

Published in Book

1890

Bridge, Roanoke

14-25-083

Roanoke Truss Bridge, Brentsville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 72

Published in Book

Bridge, Stone 14-47-014

The Stone Bridge (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 23

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Bridges, Occoquan 14-68-093

Occoquan Bridges

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 123

Published in Book

Bridgetown 14-03-388

Laura Washington Lansdowne, Flora Lansdowne, Annie Mae Robertson Lansdowne, Naomi Gaskins, Mary Washington Bushrod at site of Antioch School #3, in Waterfall area (known as Bridgett Town or Bridgetown).

Bull Run Observer, 24 Aug 2007, p.1

Published in Newspaper

Bridy, Ms. 14-23-126

Occoquan School 1st grade class with Ms. Bridy

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 63

Published in Book

Brier Height 14-87-03

Brier Height home of Attorney and Mrs. Percy Thornton

Newspaper Clipping

Other Media 1955

Brigg, Lula 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Bristoe Station Battlefield** 

14-48-09

Bristoe Station Battlefield, aerial view

Photo published in: "2008 Calendar", Historic Preservation Division, Prince William County Department of Public Works (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Bristoe Station Battlefield** 

14-48-11

Bristoe Station Battlefield with reeactors

Photo published in: "2008 Calendar", Historic Preservation Division, Prince William County Department of Public Works (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Bristow 14-13-033

Bristow Home Demonstration Club

Photo No.: CUL0168 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1940

Bristow 14-13-034

Bristow Home Demonstration Club in the home of Mr. & Mrs. Eates.

Photo No.: CUL0166 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1940

Bristow 14-13-035

Bristow Home Demonstration Club with Miss Esther Dieleans

Photo No.: CUL0167 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1940

Bristow 14-13-108

Bristow Home Demonstration Club project, chair upholstered by Mrs. W. O. Eates Photo No.: CUL0165 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1940

Bristow 14-13-109

Bristow Home Demonstration Club project, bed refinished at furniture clinic by Rev. & Mrs. W. O. Eates.

Photo No.: CUL0164 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1940

Bristow Manor 14-47-065

Bristow Manor (built 1900-11) (2 pictures) "Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 91

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Bristow Manor 14-03-330

Bristow Manor, two photos (exterior and interior)

Potomac News. 13 December 1974

Xerox copy

Bristow Post Office 14-66-282

Bristow Post Office on Route 28

February 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Bristow railroad depot 14-90-012

Bristow railroad depot

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 15

Published in Book

Bristow Road, 12214 07-09-084

Edwin Nelson House, Brentsville

2-Photos

12214 Bristow Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Bristow Road, 12231 07-09-083

Brentsville Church 12231 Bristow Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Bristow Road, 12404 14-32-587

Joseph Keys home at 12404 Bristow Road

February 2014, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bristow Road, 12410 14-32-430

12410 Bristow Road (Home of Bessie Minor)

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Bristow Road, 13230 07-09-082

White House, Brenstville

3-Photos

13230 Bristow Road

Photo Prints - 4x6

Bristow RR Crossing 01-03-07

Railroad crossing route 619 at Bristow

Marker may be down on Route 28.

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Bristow School 14-37-13

The Bristow Schoolhouse, next to the Post Office, c. 1930

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 91

Bristow Station 14-88-066

**Bristow Station** 

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Britton, Mr. R. S. 14-13-057

Nokesville Home Demonstration Club. Tables made by Mr. R. S. Britton in the home of Mrs. J. F. Hale who is at the telephone.

Photo No.: CUL0118 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Nov 1935

Britton, Mr. R. S. 14-13-143

Nokesville Home Demonstration Club with Mr. R. S. Britton

Photo No.: CUL0117 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Nov 1935

Britton, Mr. R. S. 14-13-144

Nokesville Home Demonstration Club with wood work of Mr. R. S. Britton at the home of Mrs. J. F. Hale

Photo No.: CUL0119 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Nov 1935

Broad Run 02-14-02-01

Broad Run Post Office interior

Contact Sheet August 16, 1971

Broad Run 08-06-052

Broad Run PO at Beverley Mill with Bill and Mary Barrett - small stone building

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 20, 1977

Broad Run 14-90-096

Broad Run, near Manassas VA.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 89

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Broad Run 08-06-052

Broad Run PO at Beverley Mill with Bill and Mary Barrett - small stone building

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 20, 1977

Broad Run (Millford Dam) 05-02-14

Millford dam on Broad Run near Manassas, VA

Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images /

Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

Broad Run (Millford Dam) 05-02-15

Millford dam on Broad Run near Manassas, VA

Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images /

Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

Broad Run area 14-66-354

Broad Run area, Spanish-American War sick soldiers in tents.

March 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Broad Run Grocery 14-88-130

Broad Run Grocery at Thoroughfare

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Broad Run Industrial Park 02-21-16

Broad Run Industrial Park

Slides Sep 82

Broad Run Post Office 04-01-07

Broad Run Post Office

See also photo no. 02-07-06. Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [2-18-80]

Other Media

Broad Run Post Office 04-01-08

Broad Run Post office Interior

See also photo no. 02-14-01-20. Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [2-18-80]

Other Media

Broad Run Post Office 08-06-049

Broad Run P. O. - front view of stone building

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 17, 1969

Broad Run Post Office 08-06-050

Broad Run PO - small stone house with chimney

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative April 30, 1971

Broad Run Post Office 08-06-051

Broad Run PO with Bill Barrett - small stone building, trailer and man walking away from the camera

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 20, 1977

Broad Run Post Office 02-14-01-17

Broad Run Post Office

Contact Sheet August 16, 1971

Broad Run Post Office 02-14-01-18

Broad Run Post Office

Contact Sheet August 16, 1971

Broad Run Post Office 02-14-01-19

Broad Run Post Office

Contact Sheet August 16, 1971

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Broad Run Post Office		02-14-01-20	
Broad Run Post Office interior			
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Broad Run Post Office		02-14-01-21	
Broad Run Post Office interior			
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Broad Run Post Office		02-20-22	
Broad Run Post Office - Beverley Mill	in background		
,	Slides		August 1971
Broad Run Post Office		04-01-08A	
Broad Run Post office Interior			
See also photo no. 02-14-01-20. Original	inal of 04-01-08		
	Photo Prints - 6x9		
Broad Run Railroad Station		14-66-352	

Broad Run Railroad Station with Elizabeth V. "Bessie" Bloxton

March 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Broaddus, Mrs. T. J. 14-39-07

Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39

1921

Broaddus, T. J. 14-38-072

Conner's Meat market on Center Street with E. R. Conner, Wilson Kite and T. J. Broaddus.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 56

1934

Broaddus, T. J. 14-65-002

Store interior with Wilson Kite, T. J. Broaddus and E. R. Conner

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 2)

Newspaper

Broaddus, T. J. Mrs. 14-65-263

1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Brock, Jim, Officer, 40 & 8, # 380 14-03-312

Freedom Museum in Manassas group photo.

The Bull Run Observer, 18 Sept. 2015 p. 31

Xerox copy 2015

**Brock, Margaret** 10-02-01

Gravestone in cemetery

Headstone reading: "Estes, Ambrose Carleton 1780 - 1838 / Margaret Brock 1794 - 1821 / Born in Spottsylvania Co. Virginia".

The gravestone may be located in Columbia Cemetery, Missouri.

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Brockett House** 14-25-048

Brockett House, Lake Ridge

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 48

Published in Book

Bronaugh, William J. Grave Marker 14-66-182

Dr. Edith Kennedy kneels beside the grave of William J. Bronaugh at Oakwood

June 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

14-90-110

Brooklyn Chasseurs

Brooklyn Chasseurs Monument in the Groveton area.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 106

Published in Book

Brookover, Robert Shelton 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Brooks, Danny 14-23-190

Manassas Lumber Co. Little League baseball team: Jimmy Street, Stewart Vetter, Bob Boyd, Harry Bowman, Buddy Allison, Wayne Cox, Freddie Smith, Buzzy Ritenow, Chip Rohr, Butch Smoot, David Lowe, Danny Brooks, Josly Luck, Joe Harris and Larry Carney

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96

Published in Book

Brooks's Tavern 14-66-091

Brook's Tavern

February 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2012

Brower, Barbara 14-54-11

Barbara Brower

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Brower, Charlie 14-23-042

Catharpin's Baseball Team of 1913

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 23

Published in Book

Brower, Dr. Farm, House with Windmill (No. 53, Vol.I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Brower, Frank, Will and Charles 14-23-072

**Brower Brothers** 

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 38

Published in Book

Brown Cemetery 16-01-360

Brown Cemetery (4 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Brown Cemetery 16-01-053

Brown Cemetery on Clover Hill Road (17 photos)

Brown School 14-35-053

Brown School on Liberty Street

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 97

Brown School 14-90-023

Manassas Village Colored School, located on Liberty Street renamed Brown School.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 23

Published in Book

Brown School (1st) 14-37-15

The first Brown School on Liberty Street

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 95

Brown School (2nd) 14-37-14

The second Brown School Building, c. 1940

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 93

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Brown School, First** 

14-41-11

First Brown School, Manassas

1900

2012

**Brown School, Old** 

14-38-105

Old Brown School on Liberty Street

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.76

Brown, Amelia & William Hill Jr.

14-23-040

Amelia Brown's birthday party with William Hill Brown, Jr.

Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 22

Published in Book

Brown, Art

14-03-002

Southern Railway System Trainmen group photo. Pictured rear I. to r.: S. C. Curtin; H. D. Hansbrough; Art Brown (of WOL); front I. to r.: Clyde R. Yowell; Thomas S. Hunter; Russ Hodges (of WOL).

Group of four trainmen who brought the body of Franklin D. Roosevelt to Washington from Warm Springs, GA being interviewed by two announcers on WOL Radio. Photo donated by Martin R. Runaldue who worked with the trainmen but is not shown in the photo.

> Digitally scanned April 14, 1945

**Brown, Barry Adams** 

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Brown, Benjamin Mrs.

14-03-325

"Old Homes of Prince William" participants: Mrs. Benjamin Brown, Miss Mildred Ewell, Clara Bell Carter and Miss Mary Louise Carter.

Manassas Journal 13 July 1933, p. 1

Newspaper

Brown, Charles

14-65-241

Johnson Tool & Die Co.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.9)

Newspaper

Brown, Christopher

14-23-208

Christina Brown Carver and Christopher Brown

Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 105

Published in Book

**Brown, Constance Louise** 

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Brown, Dr. House

14-66-096

Dr. Brown House

February 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

07-09-074

Brown, Dr. House, Buckland

4-Photos

Kerfoot, Dr. House

Brown, Dr., House, Buckland

8115 Buckland Mill Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Brown, Elizabeth 14-66-338

Olive Branch Baptist Church Combined Choir

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Brown, Frank

Children with John W. Prescott

Published 6 April 1967 Manassas Journal, sec. C

Newspaper 1911

14-03-157

Brown, Gene 14-38-179

Manassas Police Smilie Hobbs, Clark Nalls, Richard Schultz, Gene Brown, Luther Cox, C. K. Lyles and Chief Bernie Reed with unidentified Cub Scout

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 4x5, p.127

ca. 1950

Brown, H. A. 14-90-079

Sons of Confederate Veterans

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 75

Published in Book 1910

Brown, Irene Mrs. 14-65-264

Bethlehem Good Housekeepers' Club in 1968

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Brown, Irene S. 16-01-360-04

Irene S. Brown Cemetery Marker, Brown Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Brown, James 14-23-214

Manassas JournalMmessenger's contest

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 112

Published in Book

Brown, James Buchanan 16-01-360-03

James Buchanan Brown Cemetery Marker, Brown Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Brown, Jane Meade 14-26-049

Jane Meade Brown, Stuart Payne, Bernard Smith and Guy B. Shepard

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 134

Published in Book

Brown, Lois 14-38-178

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company Auxiliary with Eula Bourne, Becky Dowell, Mildred Watts, Goldie Mathias, Lorene Parrish, Eleanor Hynson, Edna Earl Kincheloe, Lois Brown, Henrietta Jussaume, Orma Davis, Bibs Wheeling, Bea Barron, Ruth Slusher,

Mattie Parrish and Walser Roaher

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.126

1954

Brown, Louise (Smith) 14-16-04

Arpearlia (Butler) Smith, Esther (Smith) Lewis, Alpheus Smith, William Smith, Louise (Smith) Brown,

Digitally scanned Prints

Brown, Louise (Smith) photo collection

Louise (Smith) Brown photo collection

Series 14, Group 16

Brown, Louise family 14-16-01

Louise Brown & Family: Shawn Henderson, Carroll Rich, Corridy Rich, Stephanie Henderson, Louise Brown, Deidre Rich,

Marquisha Henderson, Willette Henderson

Digitally scanned Prints

Brown, Louise Smith 14-16-16

Home where I stayed while I attended Morgan College, 1934-38. I am pictured in the back of the car. Aunt katie & Uncle

Howard (Fitzhugh)

Digitally scanned Prints

## **Prince William Public Library System** Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Brown, Louise Smith

14-45-008

Louise Smith Brown Jan 2005, Apr 2005

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

**Brown, Mary Gravesite, Manassas** 

07-09-027

Mary Brown Gravesite, Manassas Cloverhill Road & Parkway

Photo Prints - 4x6

2001

Brown, Mrs.

14-65-263

1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8) Newspaper

Brown, Mrs. W. H.

14-39-07

Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39

1921

Brown, Mrs. W. J.

14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey, (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr. Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe. Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

May 1938

Brown, Percy

14-23-157

Iwo Jima Memorial at Quantico MCB; J. F. McInteer, Mitchel Raftelis, John Adams, Mayor Robert Park, Jim Sisson & Percy

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 78 Published in Book

Brown, R. L.

14-25-132

R. L. Brown House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 100 Published in Book

**Brown, School Second** 

14-41-08

Second Brown School, Manassas School

Collection of 2 photographs; includes Fisk University Rosenwald Fund Card File Database information.

1926

Brown, Scott

14-45-009

Scott Brown

Aug 2000

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR) Published in Newsletter

Brown, W. Hill

14-25-121

W. Hill Brown House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 94 Published in Book

Brown, Willard

14-16-21

Willard Brown on military duty in the Pacific WWII

Digitally scanned Prints

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Brown, William 14-22-148

Haymarket Agricultural Club: Newland DePauw, Louis Henson, Christian Heineken, William Dodge, Franz Peters, William Brown, Edmund Wilkins, Dr. Clarkson, Col. Berkely, Andrew Lowe and Bowman Price

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:142

1905

Brown, William 14-23-240

William Brown, Harry Poln, Cappy Ellison and Henry McPhillips at Alvey's Store

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 125

Published in Book

Brown, William 14-66-016

Members of the Haymarket Agricultural Club at Waverly Nov 2010. Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1905

Brown, William 14-66-047

Group of Gentleman farmers at Waverly

April 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Brown, William H. home 14-03-137

William H. Brown home on Rt. 29 across from Old Parkview Restaurant & Gas Station in Gainesville , views inside and outside of

deserted house [13 prints]

Photo numbers 14-03-137(A) through 14-03-137(M)

Digitally scanned Prints 11 May 2007

Brown, William H. Sr. 14-15-56

Manassas Town Officials in 1915 G. R. Ratcliffe, C. R. C. Johnson, William Wheeler, E. A. Bland, R. S. Hynson, William H. Brown, Sr, Albert Speiden, Daniel Prescott, T. E. Coleman, E. R. Conner, C. E. Nash, James E. Nelson, R. M. Weir

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT), p. Cover, q.v.

Brown, William Simon 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Brown, Wm. H. 15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Brown, Wm. H. house 14-88-027

Home of Wm. H. Brown on Route 29 east of Gainesville

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Brown, Wm. Hill 14-03-056

Wm. Hill Brown

"The Manassas Journal" 21 Sept 1931 and 24 Sept. 1931 p. 9

Newspaper

Brown, Wm. Hill (Judge) 14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men

Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal

Newspaper

Browne, Hallie Meade, Mrs. 14-43-07

Old Photograph of St. Paul's Sunday School

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Browne, Rev. & Mrs.

14-43-01

Rev. Browne and his wife with St. Paul's Choir

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book

Browne, Thomas, Rev

14-43-07

Old Photograph of St. Paul's Sunday School

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book

Browner, Mrs. Goldie

14-13-009

County Tailoring School with Mrs. O. D. Waters (Manassas Leader), Mrs. W. R. Wood (Woodbridge), Mrs. Goldie Browner (Dumfries), Mrs. Dewey Shaffer (Woodbridge), Mrs. William Pearson (Manassas)

Photo No.: CUL0155 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Mar 1941

1916

**Brownie Bass House** 

14-26-067

Brownie Bass House on Washington Street

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 170

Published in Book

Browning, Mrs.

14-13-049

Lillian Gilbert, Home Demonstration Agent talks to Mrs. Browning, Rest Room Caretaker.

Photo No.: CUL0002 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

**Brownsville** 

14-25-218

Brownsville, Manassas National Battlefiled Park

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 152

Published in Book

**Brownsville** 

14-34-119

Brownsville, 2 views

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x3, p.121, q.v.

Bruce, Iris R.

14-23-264

Employees of the First National Bank of Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 139

Published in Book

Bruch, Mrs. Alfred E.

14-03-022

Marion Russelle Cecil wedding announcement to Alfred E. Bruch

The Washington Post, 29 Apr 1917 on ProQuest Web Site

Xerox copy

Bruggeman, Nellie

14-54-12

Nellie Bruggeman

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Bryand, Floyd

14-23-218

Floyd Bryant at Quantico Mess Hall

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 114

Published in Book

Bryant, Bertha

14-23-140

Bertha Bryant, Ida Dawson, Mary Shepherd & Clara Holms

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 69

Published in Book

Bryant, Bertha

14-23-214

Manassas JournalMmessenger's contest

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 112

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Bryant, Bertha Ester

14-23-213

Gary Willard and Bertha Estes Bryant with her new car

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 111

Bryant, Billy 14-39-12

Manassas "White Rose" Baseball team with Bernard Trimmer, Walter Sanders, Allison Hooff, Ralph Larsen, Noel Lynn, Sr., Walker Merchant, Roland Utterback, Willard Perason, Wilbur Saunders, Clement Cornwell, Laycock, Billy Bryant, Charles Trimmer, Raymond Davis, Alton Mills, Bill Utterback and "Brother" Compton

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 77

Bryant, Clarence 14-40-26

Clarence Bryant in his roadster on Center Street

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 58

c. 1914

Bryant, Clarence 14-38-152

Clarence Bryant in his automobile

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.110

1914

Bryant, Floyd 14-23-244

Bill Wood, William Martin, Floyd Bryant, LeonardP utnam and C. H. Wine giving militry salute

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 129
Published in Book

Bryant, Floyd 14-23-245

Rev. John Hobbs and Floyd Bryant at Veterans Day ceremonies

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 129 Published in Book

Bryant, Floyd 14-23-295

Mrs. J. P. Davenport, Mrs. Richard C. Haydon Jr., Bill Wood and Floyd Bryant

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 149
Published in Book

Bryant, Floyd 14-38-071

Bell's Bakery with Irvin Dodd, Kate Randall, Floyd Bryant, Keirl Bryant and Jesse Bell

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 55

1911

Bryant, Floyd 14-38-108

Group of boys including Edward Conner, Paul Williams, Herman Lunsford, Bruce Hynson, Paul Bryant, Ellis Cornwell, Floyd Bryant, Emmett Rice, Emmett Cather, Martin Rice, Herman Bryant, Gilbert Merchant, Thornton Cornwell and Jack Lyon Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.78

Bryant, Floyd and Bertha 14-23-

Floyd and Bertha Bryant and Agnes and George Hurt at Marine Corps Ball

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 135
Published in Book

Bryant, Gene Sqt. 14-68-043

Sgt. Gene Bryant and Bob Burdett at Shad Bake, Occoquan "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 73

Published in Book

Bryant, Herman 14-38-108

Group of boys including Edward Conner, Paul Williams, Herman Lunsford, Bruce Hynson, Paul Bryant, Ellis Cornwell, Floyd Bryant, Emmett Rice, Emmett Cather, Martin Rice, Herman Bryant, Gilbert Merchant, Thornton Cornwell and Jack Lyon Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.78

Bryant, Keirl 14-38-071

Bell's Bakery with Irvin Dodd, Kate Randall, Floyd Bryant, Keirl Bryant and Jesse Bell Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 55

1911

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Bryant, Louise 14-38-144

Piedmont Dairy Festival milkmaids with Edith Caudle, Martha Grimes, Louise Bryant, Thelma Breeden, Hilda Lion, Naomi Smith and Jessie Lee Bolding

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.103

1935

Bryant, Paul 14-38-108

Group of boys including Edward Conner, Paul Williams, Herman Lunsford, Bruce Hynson, Paul Bryant, Ellis Cornwell, Floyd Bryant, Emmett Rice, Emmett Cather, Martin Rice, Herman Bryant, Gilbert Merchant, Thornton Cornwell and Jack Lyon Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.78

Bubb, Ann 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986 Photo Prints - 9x24

Bubb, Doris 14-13-058

Occoquan 4-H Club member Doris Bubb

Photo No.: CUL0065 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1933

Bubb, Doris 14-13-060

Occoquan 4-H club members Wilda Bourn, Doris Bubb & Mrs. E. W. Thompson

Photo No.: CUL0060 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1932

Bubb, Doris 14-13-062

Occoquan 4-H club members Charlotte Thompson, Wilda Bourne, Madeline Dawson, Doris Bubb & Margaret Burdette

Photo No.: CUL0064 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1932/3

Bubb. Doris V. 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986 Photo Prints - 9x24

Bubier, K. F. 14-23-112

Quantico Masonic Lodge officers in 1934

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 57

Published in Book

Buchanan, Sarah Lavinia 14-03-145

Sarah Lavinia (Bishop) Buchanan (1853-1921)

Xerox copy

Bucher, A. P. 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Bucher, George 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Buckhall Evangelical United Brethren Church 14-36-12

Formerly Buckhall Evangilical United Brethren Church, now Buckhall United Methodist (sketch) Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 75

Buckhall Grocery 07-09-023

Buckhall School, Buckhall

**Buckhall Grocery** 

5-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2001

Buckhall Methodist Cemetery 16-01-171

Buckhall Methodist Cemetery (6 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Buckhall Methodist Church** 

14-36-11

Allison Lund, in front of Buckhall Methodist Church, c. 1930

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 73

**Buckhall methodist Church** 

14-88-104

**Buckhall Methodist Church** 

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Buckhall School

14-25-075

Buckhall School, Buckahall

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 67

Published in Book

Buckhall School

14-34-090

**Buckhall School** 

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6, p.88, q.v.

**Buckhall School** 

14-88-103

**Buckhall School** 

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Buckhall School 07-09-023

Buckhall School, Buckhall

**Buckhall Grocery** 

5-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2001

2010

**Buckhall Schoolhouse** 

The Buckhall Schoolhouse today.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 156

**Buckhall Sporting Club** 

14-65-261

14-37-49

Buckhall Sporting Club picnic and parade

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

01-23-13

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

01-23-14

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

01-23-15

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

Road and grass

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

01-23-16

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

01-23-17

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

Trowel and stone work

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

01-23-18

Buckhall United Methodist Church Frame house

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description 1 11010 COILECTION

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

Buckhall United Methodist Church Frame house with double chimney

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

Two houses

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

Buckhall United Methodist Church

Interior of a porch

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

Concrete block barn

01-23-22

01-23-23

01-23-24

01-23-19

01-23-20

01-23-21

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

Buckhall United Methodist Church Frame house with double chimney

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

Side of out building

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

Corner of out building

01-23-25

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

**Buckhall United Methodist Church** 

14-36-12

Formerly Buckhall Evangilical United Brethren Church, now Buckhall United Methodist (sketch) Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 75

Buckland 01-04-02

Buckland snowy street scene

Photo Prints - 3x5

Buckland 01-04-03

Buckland snowy street scene

Photo Prints - 3x5

Buckland 01-04-04

Buckland snowy street scene

Photo Prints - 3x5

Buckland 01-15-01

**Buckland Historic District** 

Office scene

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Buckland 01-15-02

Buckland Historic District

Frame house with tin roof

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Buckland 01-15-03

Buckland Historic District

Frame house with hip roof

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Buckland 01-15-04

**Buckland Historic District** 

Frame house with stone faced first floor

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Buckland 01-15-05

Buckland Historic District Frame church with steeple

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Buckland 01-15-06

**Buckland Historic District** 

Frame house

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Buckland 01-15-07

**Buckland Historic District** 

Frame house

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Buckland 01-15-08

**Buckland Historic District** 

Frame house with two-story porch

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Buckland 01-15-09

**Buckland Historic District** 

Frame house

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Buckland 01-15-10

**Buckland Historic District** 

Frame house

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Buckland 01-15-13

**Buckland Historic District** 

Frame house

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Buckland 01-15-14

**Buckland Historic District** 

Frame house

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Buckland 01-15-15

**Buckland Historic District** 

Frame house

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Buckland 08-03-04

Home of Mr. and Mrs. Vernon Leitch 'Deerlick Cottage'

PRWMCO-BUCK-7

Photo Prints - 7x8

Buckland 08-03-06

Buckland Tavern marker: "On his triumphal tour..."

PRWMCO-BUCK-6

Photo Prints - 4x6

Buckland 08-03-09

Miller's cottage

PRWMCO-BUCK-12

Photo Prints - 4x6

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Buckland 08-03-10

Battered door

PRWMCO-BUCK-13

Photo Prints - 4x7

Buckland 08-03-11

Moss House

PRWMCO-BUCK-14

Photo Prints - 4x7

Buckland 08-03-12

**Broad Run** 

PRWMCO-BUCK-15

Photo Prints - 5x6

Buckland 08-03-13

Buckland marker: "Home of Buckland's doctors..."

PRWMCO-BUCK-16

Photo Prints - 4x6

Buckland 08-06-053

Buckland - St. Mark's Methodist Church

Inscribed on envelope: "St. Mark's Methodist Church - 1854, M. Steadman found in disrepair". H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 8, 1971

Buckland 08-06-054

Buckland Farm - Ice house

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 22, 1974

Buckland 08-06-055

Buckland Farm - barns and pastures

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 22, 1974

Buckland 08-06-056

Buckland Farm - looking SW from house

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 22, 1974

Buckland 08-06-057

**Buckland Farm from cemetery** 

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 22, 1974

Buckland 08-07-34

**Buckland Church** 

H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides May 8, 1971

Buckland 08-07-35

**Buckland Church** 

H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides May 8, 1971

Buckland 08-06-235

Mount Pleasant Baptist Church

Church between Gainesville & Buckland on Lee Highway Rt. 29-211

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative 1973

Buckland 14-43-10

St. Luke's Chapel, Buckland

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book

Buckland Bridge 14-03-135

**Buckland Bridge** 

The Journal Messenger, Thursday, March 21, 1957, p.5D

Newspaper 1909

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken

**Buckland Church** 

14-25-196

**Buckland Church** 

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 139

Published in Book

**Buckland Church** 14-66-101

**Buckland Church** 

February 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2012

**Buckland church bell** 14-66-201

Buckland church bell, currently in storage.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Buckland dam** 14-66-085

Buckland Mill with large dam on Broad Run

January 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine Late 19th century

**Buckland Farm** 14-26-106

Pleasant Colony and scenes of Buckland Farm

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 250

Published in Book

**Buckland Grist Mill** 14-66-089

**Buckland Grist Mill** 

February 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2012

**Buckland Hall** 08-03-14

**Buckland Hall** 

PRWMCO-BUCK-2

Photo Prints - 3x5 June 22, 1974

**Buckland Hall** 08-03-15

**Buckland Hall** 

PRWMCO-BUCK-2

Rear of building

Photo Prints - 3x5 June 22, 1974

**Buckland Hall** 08-06-059

**Buckland Hall** 

Doorway

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Buckland Hall** 08-06-060

**Buckland Hall** 

Stairway

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Buckland Hall** 08-06-061

**Buckland Hall** 

Woodwork

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Buckland Hall** 08-06-062

**Buckland Hall** 

Fireplace

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Buckland Hall** 08-06-063

**Buckland Hall** 

Curved Stair

Photo Prints - 3x5

10/25/2021 Page 137 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Buckland Hall 08-06-064

Buckland Hall

Doorway

Photo Prints - 3x5

Buckland Hall 08-06-065

Buckland Hall Doorway

Photo Prints - 3x5

Buckland Hall 14-25-156

Buckland Hall, Buckland

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 115

Published in Book

Buckland Hall 14-34-071

**Buckland Hall** 

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6, p.71 q.v.

Buckland Hall 14-66-103

**Buckland Hall** 

February 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2012

Buckland Hall, Buckland 07-09-072

Buckland Hall, Buckland

5-photos

8230 Buckland Mill Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Buckland Historical District 14-47-063

Buckland Historic District (picture & Civil War sketch)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 87

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Buckland Methodist Cemetery 16-01-100

**Buckland Methodist Cemetery (6 Photos)** 

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

buckland Methodist Church 14-88-064

**Buckalnd Methodist Church** 

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Buckland Methodist Church 07-09-071

**Buckland Methodist Church** 

3-photos

16211 Lee Highway

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Buckland Mill 08-03-02

**Buckland Mill** 

PRWMCO-BUCK-9

Photo Prints - 6x10

Buckland Mill 08-03-03

Buckland Mill

PRWMCO-BUCK-11

Photo Prints - 8x10

Buckland Mill 08-03-08

Buckland Mill marker: "A view of the natural..."

PRWMCO-BUCK-10

Photo Prints - 4x6

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Buckland Mill 14-25-212

**Buckland Mill** 

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 148

Published in Book

Buckland Mill 14-34-102

Buckland Mill also knows as Calvert's Mill or Factory Mill

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6, p.101, q.v.

Buckland Mill 14-66-085

Buckland Mill with large dam on Broad Run

January 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine Late 19th century

Buckland Mill 14-66-293

**Buckland Mill** 

March 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Buckland Mill 07-09-073

Buckland Mill 7-Photos

7980 Buckland Mill Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Buckland Mill & Miller's House 07-09-130

Buckland Mill & Miller's House

6-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Buckland Mill House 14-03-136

Mill House at Buckland

The Journal Messenger, Thursday, March 21, 1957, p.5D

Newspaper

Buckland Mill Road, 7980 07-09-073

Buckland Mill 7-Photos

7980 Buckland Mill Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Buckland Mill Road, 8115 07-09-074

Brown, Dr. House, Buckland

4-Photos

Kerfoot, Dr. House

8115 Buckland Mill Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Buckland Mill Road, 8203 14-66-099

8203 Buckland Mill Road

February 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2012

Buckland Mill Road, 8205 14-66-100

8205 Buckland Mill Road

February 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2012

Buckland Mill Road, 8230 07-09-072

Buckland Hall, Buckland

5-photos

8230 Buckland Mill Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Buckland mills label 14-66-083

Buckland Mills label

January 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Buckland Post Office 14-66-095

**Buckland Post Office** 

February 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2012

Buckland School 14-03-037

Stone foundation of Buckland School

School is located behind the John Trone house. Photo by Heidi Baumstark.

Photo Prints - 7x8 March 2006

Buckland School 14-03-038

Stone foundation Buckland School

School is located behind the John Trone house. Photo by Heidi Baumstark.

Photo Prints - 7x8 March 2006

Buckland School 14-03-039

Stone foundation Buckland School with Tom Ashe

School is located behind the John Trone house. Photo by Heidi Baumstark.

Photo Prints - 7x8 March 2006

Buckland Stone House 14-65-120

**Buckland Stone House** 

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section",

0.12)

Newspaper

Buckland Tavern 01-04-01

**Buckland Tavern** 

Photo Prints - 3x5

Buckland Tavern 01-11-01-02

**Buckland Tavern** 

Prince William County Historical Marker and house. Film roll no. 35946

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Buckland Tavern 01-11-01-03

**Buckland Tavern** 

Prince William County Historical Marker and house. Film roll no. 35946

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Buckland Tavern 01-14-05

**Buckland Tavern #21** 

Photo Prints - 6x8

Buckland Tavern 01-15-11

**Buckland Historic District** 

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Buckland Tavern 01-15-12

**Buckland Historic District** 

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Buckland Tavern 08-03-01

**Buckland Tavern** 

"Return to Martha Leitch" is written on obverse of photo. PRWMCO-BUCK-5

Photo Prints - 7x8

Buckland Tavern 08-03-07

Buckland Tavern

PRWMCO-BUCK-7

Photo Prints - 4x7

Indexed As:
Page rinting
Photo

Stone tavern with completed new addition

**Photo Collection Index** 

Description **Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Buckland Tavern** 08-03-17 **Buckland Tavern** PRWMCO-BUCK-8 Photo Prints - 3x5 August 1973 **Buckland Tavern** 08-06-066 **Buckland Tavern** Stone tavern with many people in the yard. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 August 25, 1975 **Buckland Tavern** 08-06-067 **Buckland Tavern Auction** Chas. R. Jordan, Haymarket, Postmaster - hands on hips Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 25, 1975 **Buckland Tavern** 08-06-068 **Buckland Tavern Auction** Thomas O. Beane is in the foreground Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 25, 1975 **Buckland Tavern** 08-06-069 **Buckland Tavern Auction** Thomas O. Beane is on the left facing camera Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 25, 1975 **Buckland Tavern** 08-06-070 **Buckland Tavern auction** Vernon Lutch is at the right walking on Buckland Mill Road Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 25, 1975 **Buckland Tavern** 08-06-071 **Buckland Tavern Auction** Thomas O. Beane is on the far left on stair landing with Deputy Sheriff John Rollins on the porch. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 25, 1977 **Buckland Tavern** 08-06-072 **Buckland Tavern Auction** Thomas O. Beane is behind Elizabeth Ashe Photo Prints - 3x5 August 25, 1975 **Buckland Tavern** 08-06-073 **Buckland Tavern** Overgrown stone house Photo Prints - 3x5 August 1973 **Buckland Tavern** 08-06-074 **Buckland Tavern** Stone tavern with rear addition under construction Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 8, 1976 **Buckland Tavern** 08-06-075 **Buckland Tavern** Stone Tavern with rear addition under construction. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 8, 1976 08-06-076 **Buckland Tavern Buckland Tavern** View of stone chimney and new addition under construction Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 8, 1976 **Buckland Tavern** 08-06-080 **Buckland Tavern** 

May 3, 1977

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Buckland Tavern 08-06-081

**Buckland Tavern** 

View of completed addition

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 3, 1977

Buckland Tavern 08-07-44

Buckland Tavern auction H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides August 25, 1975

Buckland Tavern 08-07-46

Buckland Tavern, Grace Bears home

H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides May 1960

Buckland Tavern 01-11-01-01

**Buckland Tavern** 

Prince William County Historical Marker and house. Film roll no. 35946

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Buckland Tavern 08-06-077

**Buckland Tavern** 

Stone tavern with rear addition under construction

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 8, 1976

Buckland Tavern 08-06-078

**Buckland Tavern** 

View of stone chimney and new addition under construction

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 8, 1976

Buckland Tavern 08-06-079

**Buckland Tavern** 

View of stone chimney and new addition under construction

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 8, 1976

Buckland Tavern 08-06-082

**Buckland Tavern** 

Stone tavern with completed new addition

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 3, 1977

Buckland Tavern 08-07-45

Buckland Tavern auction

H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides August 25, 1975

Buckland Tavern 14-20-006

Buckland Tavern with Martha Leitch and Rhabi & Mollie Bilhoff

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x6; Page: 22

Buckland Tavern 14-22-027

**Buckland Tavern** 

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x3;

Page:31

Buckland Tavern 14-25-174

**Buckland Tavern** 

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 125

Published in Book

Buckland Tavern 14-34-069

**Buckland Tavern** 

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x2, p.70 q.v.

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index

Description **Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes Buckland Tavern** 14-66-093 **Buckland Tavern** February 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY) Published in Magazine 2012 **Buckland Tavern** 14-88-134 **Buckland Tavern** "History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net) Published on Web Site **Buckland Tavern, Buckland** 07-09-129 Buckland Tavern, Buckland 3-photos Photo Prints - 4x6 2001 **Buckland, native American artifacts** 14-66-361 Native American artifacts found along Broad Run at Buckland. April 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY) Published in Magazine **Buckles, Jacqueline** 14-70-006 Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011 Published in Newsletter **Buckley family** 14-03-426 Supposed to be two sister of the Buckley family, looks like about 1880 [perhaps Pocahontas and Columia Buckley?]. Digitally scanned Prints ca 1880 **Buckley, Miss** 14-32-297 Miss Buckley, school photo July 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE) Published in Newsletter 1938 Buckley, Robert John 14-03-433 Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo) Published in Newspaper May 1965 **Buckner**, Jeffery 14-32-398 The Whetzel Family Reunion, July 18, 2009 August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE) Published in Newsletter Buffaloe, Julia Anne 14-03-433 Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo) Published in Newspaper May 1965 **Building Inspector, PWC** 14-03-118 PWC Building Inspector Office 10-14-1976 Photo Prints - 5x7 Buildings at 301-303 Mill Street, Occoquan 14-68-078 301-303 Mill Street, Occoquan "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 111 Published in Book Bukley, Ron

The King Cobras Band (Tom Dodson, Art Faircloth, Woody O'Neill, Pat Moore, Carter White, and Ron Bukley)

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Jan. 1969, p. 19

Published in Magazine

**Bull Run** 07-06-016

**Bull Run** 

Photo Prints - 8.5 x 11 Color Nov. 2004

10/25/2021 Page 143 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

Indexed As: Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Bull Run		08-01-10	
Sudley House at Bull Run, Fairfax C Reproduced from the collections of t			1936
Bull Run Sudley House at Bull Run, Fairfax C Reproduced from the collections of t			1936
Bull Run		08-01-12	
Sudley House at Bull Run, Fairfax C Same as photo no. 08-01-11		Smith	
	Photo Prints - 8x10		1936
<b>Bull Run</b> Bull Run		07-06-017	
	Photo Prints - 8.5 x	11 Color	Nov. 2004
Bull Run Bull Run		07-06-018	
	Photo Prints - 8.5 x	11 Color	Nov. 2004
Bull Run Bull Run		07-06-019	
Bull Null	Photo Prints - 8.5 x	11 Color	Nov. 2004
Bull Run		14-58-32	
Bull Run, Scene near Stone Bridge Photo published in "This was Virginia	a 1900-1927" (RELIC 97 Published in Book	75.504 Stu) p. 278	
Bull Run		14-58-44	
Bull Run, Landscape Photo published in "This was Virginia	a 1900-1927" (RELIC 97 Published in Book	75.504 Stu) p. 287	
Bull Run area Bull Run area		07-06-014	
Buil Ruil area	Photo Prints - 8.5 x	11 Color	Nov. 2004
Bull Run area		07-06-015	
Bull Run area (dirt road)	DI + D + + 0.5	44.0.1	
	Photo Prints - 8.5 x		Nov. 2004
Bull Run Chapel  Bull Run Chapel, Northern Prince W  Photo published in "Prince William C	ounty; Past to Preserve	<b>14-25-221</b> e (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size	e: 2x3; Page: 153
	Published in Book		
Bull Run Chapel  Bull Run Chapel, 5 exterior views an Photographed by Tommy & Mable W	/illiams	14-03-231	
	Photo Prints - 4x6		October 2011
Bull Run Chapel  Bull Run Chapel, built in 1914 used a February 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles		14-66-161	

Bull Run Chapel

14-88-037

1978

Bull Run Chapel "History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

'History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)
Published on Web Site

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Bull Run Chapel, Hickory Grove 07-09-106

Bull Run Chapel, Hickory Grove

2-photos ca. 1914

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Bull Run Hunt Club 14-03-010

Bull Run Hunt Club; horses, riders and hounds

Photo is in color in the "Prince William County Annual Report - 1969"; VA 352.0755 Pri 1969

Xerox copy

Bull Run Mountains 02-21-75

Lake Manassas with Bull Run Mountains (aerial view)

Slides

Bull Run Regional Park swimming pool 14-28-099

Bull Run Regional Park swimming pool

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 55 (color)

Published in Book 1970

Bull Run Troubadours, The 14-76-43

The Bull Run Troubadours.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.115

Published in Book

Bull Run Vicinity 14-14-02

Mtn. View/Bull Run Vicinity

Fiche 81 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Bull Run, First Battle of 14-34-126

Capture of Rickett's and Griffin's Batteries, sketch

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6, p.126, q.v.

Bull Run, Second Battle of 14-34-123

The Panorama of the Second Battle of Bull Run, drawing

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6,p.124, g.v.

Bull, Mary Anna 14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Bullock, Posey 14-23-109

First Aid Class - mid 1930s

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 55

Published in Book

Bumbray, Cantie 16-01-011-08

Cantie Bumbray Cemetery Marker, Neabsco Baptist Cemetery
Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Bumbray, Cantie 16-01-011-08

Cantie Bumbray Cemetery Marker, Neabsco Baptist Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Burchard, B. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Burdett, Bob 14-68-043

Sgt. Gene Bryant and Bob Burdett at Shad Bake, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 73

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Burdett, Bob 14-68-056

Ellicott's Motor Company & Burdett's Eatery with Bob Burdett, Austy Barbee, Charlie Ellicott, and Della Burdett.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 83

Published in Book

Burdett, Della 14-68-056

Ellicott's Motor Company & Burdett's Eatery with Bob Burdett, Austy Barbee, Charlie Ellicott, and Della Burdett.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 83

Published in Book

Burdett, Kay 14-32-402

Keys family Easter Sunday 1953

September 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Burdette sister 14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Burdette, Elizabeth 14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Burdette, James 14-32-432

Wedding party of Douglas & Charlotte Keys.

February 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 8 Jun 1957

Burdette, Jimmy, Mary Lou and Mary 14-32-513

Jimmy, Mary Lou and Mary Katherine Burdette at the Keys home in Brentsville. Home of Miff Keys is in the background left.

15-32-513

April 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Burdette, Jimmy, Mary Louise and Kay

Jimmy, Mary Louise and Kay Burdette on the steps of the Ralph Burdette home in Kensington, MD

April 2011

Published in Newsletter Marych 1946

Burdette, Kay 14-32-432

Wedding party of Douglas & Charlotte Keys.

February 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 8 Jun 1957

Burdette, Louise 14-32-432

Wedding party of Douglas & Charlotte Keys.

February 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 8 Jun 1957

Burdette, Louise Keys 14-32-456

Louise Keys Burdette and Kay in Hyattstown

June 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Burdette, Margaret 14-13-056

Occoquan 4-H Club leaders Mrs. Hannah Thompson and Margaret Berdette

Photo No.: CUL0063 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://Imagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

44.40.000

Burdette, Margaret 14-13-062

Occoquan 4-H club members Charlotte Thompson, Wilda Bourne, Madeline Dawson, Doris Bubb & Margaret Burdette

Photo No.: CUL0064 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1932/3

1932

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Burdettr's Earety, Occoquan

14-68-056

Ellicott's Motor Company & Burdett's Eatery with Bob Burdett, Austy Barbee, Charlie Ellicott, and Della Burdett.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 83

Published in Book

Burdg, Saran

14-65-223

Corner of Quarry & Main Streets, location of Randall's Garage & Saran Burdg Carperter's shop

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.9)

Newspaper ca. 1900

Burer, J. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97
Published in Book

Burgess family 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Burgess, Addison 16-01-100-02

Addison Burgess Cemetery Marker, Buckland Methodist Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Burgin, Joyce Ann 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

1895

Burhen, Gretchen 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Burke, Billie 14-32-120

The Willing Helpers Club

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Burke, Ethel 14-32-524

Ethel Burke and Bennie Breeden

June 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Burke, J. H. Grocers 14-38-070

J. H. Burke Grocers and Company's wagon

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 55

Burke, John 14-03-071

John H. Burke

"The Manassas Journal" 21 Sept 1931 and 24 Sept. 1931 p. 9

Newspaper

Burke, John 14-38-087

Ira Cannon, John Burke and Will Clark started the Manassas Telephone Company

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x3, p.65

Burke, John 14-40-23

Ira Cannon, John Burke and Will Clark, proprietors of the Manassas Telephone Company Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 51

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 147

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Burke, Karen 14-45-010

Karen Burke Mar 1989

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Burke, Mrs. John 14-13-010

Women's Rest Room, Manassas Railroad Station with (L-R) Unknown, Unknown, Unknown, Louise Merchant, Unknown, Annie

Laurie Merchant, Elvera Conner, Mrs. John Burke

Photo No.: CUL0003 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) unknown

Burke, Sarah 14-03-349

Brentsville District High School Class of 1954 reunion group: Helen Graves, Nancy Tiller, Sarah Burke, Paul Croushorn, Lois Alderman, Laura Sloper, Warren Manuel.

The Bull Run Observer, 22 July 2016, p. 25

Newspaper

Burkley, Col. Edward 01-12-16

Col. Edward Burkley and George C. Round

Photo on a display panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

Burks, Mrs. Frank 14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd.Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden.

Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) May 1938

Burnside 14-25-166

Burnside, Woolsey

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 121

Published in Book

Burnside House 14-66-176

Burnside House

May 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1950

Burnside House 14-66-177

Burnside House, side view

May 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1950

Burnside House 14-66-178

**Burnside House** 

May 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1976

Burnside, Haymarket 07-09-119

Burnside, Haymarket

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Burroughs, Sarah tombstone 14-03-427

Slaty Run Churchyard Tomb of Sarah Burroughs by Robert Varner

Photo Prints - 3x3 6 Nov 1976

Burt Family 14-54-13

Phyllis, Michelle, Evan and Brian Burt

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description **Compilers Notes**  **Photo Collection Index** 

**Bushong grocery** 

**Format** 

Photo No. 14-40-28

Date Taken

Bushong grocery store during the 1930s, interior

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 64

**Bushong Grocery Store** 

Bushong grocery store at Main and Center Streets

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 57

c. 1927

**Bushong Grocery Store** 

14-38-074

Bushong Grocery Store with Joseph Bushong, Sedrick Saunders and John Waters

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 57

1932

**Bushong, Frances** 

14-38-140

14-03-062

Wedding of Frances Bushong to Sedrick Saunders with J. Jenkins Davies, Madeline McCoy, Hawes Davies, Rose Ratcliffe, Lowery Saunders, W. Sedrick Saunders, Frances Bushong, Rena Bevans, Jack Merchant, Esther Warren Pattie, Wallace Lynn and Walser Conner

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.99

1935

Bushong, J. L.

J. L. Bushong

"The Manassas Journal" 21 Sept 1931 and 24 Sept. 1931 p. 9

Newspaper

Bushong, J. L. 14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal.

Newspaper

Bushong, Joseph

14-38-074

Bushong Grocery Store with Joseph Bushong, Sedrick Saunders and John Waters

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 57

1932

Bushong, Joseph L.

14-35-045

Joseph L. Bushong in his store at 9404 Main Street, May 1932

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 3x3, p. 83

Bushong, Joseph Locke

14-39-14

Bushong's Grocery operated by Joseph Locke Bushong

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 5x5p. 81

1932

**Bushong's grocery** 

14-90-064

Bushona's arocery

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 62

Published in Newsletter

Bushrod, C.

14-64-023

C. Bushrod, Trustee

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 10

Published in Book

**Bushrod, Clarence** 

14-64-011

Deacon Clarence Bushrod, Chairman Emeritus of Deacon Board

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket ( RELIC 975.52732), p. 8

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Bushrod, Mary** 

14-64-091

Mary Bushrod, Culinary Ministry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 14

Published in Book

**Bushrod, Mary Washington** 

14-03-388

Laura Washington Lansdowne, Flora Lansdowne, Annie Mae Robertson Lansdowne, Naomi Gaskins, Mary Washington Bushrod at site of Antioch School #3, in Waterfall area (known as Bridgett Town or Bridgetown).

Bull Run Observer, 24 Aug 2007, p.1

Published in Newspaper

Bushrod, S.

14-64-040

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Bushrod, S.

14-64-052

S. Bushrod, Gospel Choir

S. Bushrod, Senior Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket ( RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Bushrod, S.

14-64-068

S. Bushrod, Youth Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 13

Published in Book

Bushrod, Sandra

14-64-098

Sandra Bushrod, Youth Ministry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 16

Published in Book

**Bushy Park** 

14-25-157

Bushy Park, Catharpin

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 116 Published in Book

**Bushy Park** 14-66-301

Bushy Park house. [Set of photos showing before, during and after restoreation].

April 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1979

**Bushy Park House, Catharpin (Part 2)** 

07-09-148

Bushy Park House, Catharpin (Part 2)

3-photos

Part of historic Bushy Park house was moved to Haymarket-Gainesville Community Library

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2001

**Bushy Park, Catharpin (Part 1)** 

07-09-147

Bushy Park House, Catharpin (Part 1)

4-photos

Part of historic Bushy Park house was moved to Haymarket-Gainesville Community Library

Slides

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2001

Bushy, Leon Ralph 16-01-149-04

Leon Ralph & Bushy Cemetery Marker, Bailey-Tacey Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Busses, Commuter** 02-21-79

Commuter Busses

10/25/2021 Page 150 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Butcher, Beverly Jean** 

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Butler family 14-16-15

Butler family, Alpheus Butler, Daisy Butler, Margha Butler, Corridy Butler, Arpearlia Butler Smith Digitally scanned Prints

Butler family home 14-16-13

Home of the Butler Family, Midland, VA known as Blackwell Town

Digitally scanned Prints

Butler, A. P. 14-65-207

Officers & members of the Board of the Piedmont Savings & Loan Association

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Butler, B. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Butler, Corridy 14-16-07

Corridy Butler

Digitally scanned Prints

Butler, Lewis B. 14-03-432

Lewis B. Butler grave stone. Died Dec. 10, 1879 [confirmed by death record]. "In the 63 [rd y] ear of his [age]."

See Butler Family File RELIC for more nformation. Buried at Conner/French cemetery.

Xerox copy Nov. 1019

Butler, Mark Joseph 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Butler, Martha (Carter) 14-16-03

Martha (Carter) Butler

Digitally scanned Prints

Butler, Smedly 14-23-050

General John A. LeJeune and General Smedly Butler

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 28

Published in Book

Butler, Y. 14-64-050

Y. Butler, Gospel Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC

975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Butler, Yvonne 14-66-338

Olive Branch Baptist Church Combined Choir

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Butler, Yvonne 14-03-347

Evergreen with Yvonne Butler and her great granddaughter, Kalya Greene

The Bull Run Observer, 27 May 2016, p. 16

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Butt, Archibald Maj

President Taft and Maj Archibald Butt

November 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Button, Burr 14-65-202

Members of the Manassas High School track team

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation

Section", p.10)

Newspaper 1913

14-66-333

Button, Dorothy 14-13-006

Manassas Tomoto Canning Club with (L-R) Jesse Payne, Muriel Arey, Ollie Hornbaker, Unknown, Dorothy Button, Hope Hill, Esther Dickens, Mildred Lawler, Marie Leachman, Emily Johnson (agent 1911-16), Myrtle Johnson, Unknown, Marian Lewis, Ella

Agnew (agent 1910-20), Dorothy Merrill

Photo No.: CUL0001 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1913/14

Byer, Elizabeth M., Nokesville 14-03-291

Hebron Seminary Graduates, 1920-1921 (8 individual photos)

The Prince William News, 2 June 1921, p. 2

Newspaper 1921

Byerly "Turk" 14-26-011

The Byerly "Turk"

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 42

Published in Book

Byington, Jere 14-32-383

Morgan Breeden, Jane Patton, John Fewell Patton, Jack Hatcher, Jere Byington, Olivia Hatcher, Sid Hatcher at Brentsville

Courthouse

May2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Byrd-Fisher House 14-25-104

Byrd-Fisher House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 85

Published in Book

Byrd-Fisher House, Manassas 07-09-196

Byrd-Fisher House, Manassas

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Byrd, Dot 14-38-147

Gay Nineties singing group with Dot Byrd, Virginia Ratcliffe, Walser Rohr, Frannie Saunders, Kitty Arrington, Gilley Kincheloe

and Libby Lynn

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 3x4, p.104

c. 1943

2009

Byrd, James 14-82-06

James Byrd, Member of the Board of County Supervisors

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter April 1979

Byrd, James 14-03-360

Five new supervisors sworn in by C. E. Gnadt, Clerk

"Potomac News", 24 Dec. 1975, p. A 2

Published in Newspaper 1975

Byrd, James 14-03-424

Library Site deeded with John Walvius, Kathleen Seefeldt, Irene V. Hylton, Gail Niedernhofer, James Byrd and James McCoart.

JM 8 Dec. 1978, p. A9 article about the event.

Xerox copy 1978

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 152

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Byrd, James

Library Site Deeded with Gail Niedernhofer, Lillisn Porter, Kathleen Seefeldt and James Byrd.

JM 8 Dec. 1978, p. A9 article about the event.

Xerox copy 1978

14-03-425

Byrd, Mrs. Robert 14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) May 1938

Byrd, R. L. 14-25-130

R. L. Byrd House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 99
Published in Book

Byrd, R. L. Mrs. 14-65-264

Bethlehem Good Housekeepers' Club in 1968

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)
Newspaper

Byrd, Robert 14-35-054

Mayor Harry P. Davis and the 1963 Council. Orrin Kline, Harry Parrish, Stewart Vetter, Garnett Carpenter, James Payne, Robert Byrd and Eugene Worley

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 100

Byrd, Robert 14-38-180

Manassas Town Council with Orrin Kline, Mayor Davis, Harry Parrish, Stewart Vetter, Garnett Carpenter, James Payne, Robert Byrd and Eugene Worley

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.128

1963

Cabin Branch Mine 14-22-114

Cabin Branch Mine

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:108

Cabin Branch Mine 14-53-04

View from Cabin Branch Mine toward Batestown (mine) Road, by Charles Gerner

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.131
Published in Book 1934

Cabin Branch Pyrite Mine 14-25-030

Cabin Branch Pyrite Mine, Prince William Forest Park

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 36 Published in Book

Cabin Branch Pyrite Mine

ite Mine 14-47-061

Cabin Branch Pyrite Mine (4 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 80-81

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Cabin Branch School 14-37-16

The Cabin Branch School

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 97

Cabrera, Mercedes 14-23-253

Heather Carver and Mercedes Cabrera eating watermelon

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 133
Published in Book

Indexed As:
Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Cacheris, James 14-03-361

Six Circuit Court judges attended Monday's sweating in of five of Prince William's new supervisors.

"Potomac News", 24 Dec. 1975, p. A 2

Published in Newspaper

Caddigan, Maureen 14-70-003

Public Safety Heroes Event

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Volume 2

Published in Newsletter

Caddigan, Maureen 14-70-004

Semper Fidelis Memorial Park opening

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Volume 2

Published in Newsletter

Cady, Mary Patricia 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Cahpman's Miller house 14-88-031

Meadowlands, AKA The Miller's house at Chapman's mill "History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Caldwell, Clyde C., Principal 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Calvert, Milton 10-01-06

Union Baptist Church Cemetery

Gravestone reading: "Milton Calvert Born March 14, 1862, Died March 21, 1913"

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Calvert's Mill 14-34-102

Buckland Mill also knows as Calvert's Mill or Factory Mill

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6, p.101, q.v.

Camp Meeting 01-12-18

Camp Meeting in 1908 Photo on a display panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

Camp No. 1 (No. 33, 34, 48, & 49, Vol. I; No. 80 & 86, Vol. II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Camp No. 1 (part of) (No. 32, Vol I ) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Camp No. 1 (part of); Camp No. 2 (part of); Mount Pone (No 19-01

84, Vol. II)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Camp No. 2 (middle of) (No. 13, Vol I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Camp No. 2 (part of) (No. 3 & 5, Vol I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Camp No. 2 (part of); Mount Pone (No. 84, Vol. II)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Camp Pickens 14-22-039

Camp Pickens

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 5x7;

19-01

Page:41

Campagne, Gary Lee 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Campbell, (not listed) 14-64-043

Campbell, Senior Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Campbell, C. 14-64-075

C. Campbell, Youth Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 13

Published in Book

Campbell, John 14-18-002

John Campbell (1705-1782), Fourth Earl of Loudoun

Photo of Portrait

Photo published in "Landmarks of Old Prince William" by Fairfax Harrison,1987; (VRELIC 75.527 HAR); photo size: 3x4; Page: 537

Campbell, John Allen 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Campbell, Kay 14-66-338

Olive Branch Baptist Church Combined Choir

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Campbell, S. 14-64-044

S. Campbell, Senior Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Campbell, Sandra 14-66-338

Olive Branch Baptist Church Combined Choir

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Candland, Pete 14-66-340

Rev. Jeff Floyd, Associate Pastor and Gainesville District Supervisor Pete Candland.

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Candy Factory 14-22-178

Candy Factory, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6; Page:167

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 155

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** Cannon Baseball 07-05-01 Baseball field and bleachers Additional photos are stored separately. Shirley Ann Underwood photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June & July 24, 1994 Cannon Baseball 07-05-03 Baseball field, bleachers and dugout Additional photos are stored separately. Shirley Ann Underwood photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June & July 24, 1994 **Cannon Baseball** 07-05-04 **Dugout and Announcers booth** Additional photos are stored separately. Shirley Ann Underwood photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June & July 24, 1994 **Cannon Baseball** 07-05-05 Out Field fence with advertisement signs Additional photos are stored separately. Shirley Ann Underwood photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June & July 24, 1994 **Cannon Baseball** 07-05-06 Mascots Additional photos are stored separately. Shirley Ann Underwood photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June & July 24, 1994 **Cannon Baseball** 07-05-07 Out Field fence with signs Additional photos are stored separately. Shirley Ann Underwood photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June & July 24, 1994 **Cannon Baseball** 07-05-08 Out field fence with signs Additional photos are stored separately. Shirley Ann Underwood photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June & July 24, 1994 **Cannon Baseball** 07-05-09 Cannons Mascot Additional photos are stored separately. Shirley Ann Underwood photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June & July 24, 1994 **Cannon Baseball** 07-05-10 Cannons Mascot Additional photos are stored separately. Shirley Ann Underwood photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June & July 24, 1994 Cannon Baseball 07-05-11 Mascot Additional photos are stored separately. Shirley Ann Underwood photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June & July 24, 1994 Cannon Baseball 07-05-12 Mascot Additional photos are stored separately. Shirley Ann Underwood photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June & July 24, 1994 Cannon Baseball 07-05-13 Mascot on dugout Additional photos are stored separately. Shirley Ann Underwood photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June & July 24, 1994 Cannon Baseball 07-05-14 Baseball field with fence Additional photos are stored separately. Shirley Ann Underwood photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June & July 24, 1994

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Cannon Baseball** 

07-05-15

Baseball field with fence

Additional photos are stored separately. Shirley Ann Underwood photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

June & July 24, 1994

**Cannon Baseball** 

07-05-16

Baseball field with bleachers

Additional photos are stored separately. Shirley Ann Underwood photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

June & July 24, 1994

Cannon Baseball

07-05-02

Pete Rose, Jr.

Additional photos are stored separately. Shirley Ann Underwood photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

June & July 24, 1994

**Cannon Branch Cemetery** 

16-01-001

Cannon Branch Cemetery (3 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Cannon Branch Church** 

14-23-225

Cannon Branch Church congregration in front of the church

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4: Page: 117

Published in Book

**Cannon Branch Public School** 

14-30-03

Cannon Branch Public School in Manassas 1890 with Deb Wheeler, teacher and students Photo Published in "Sectarian Childrearing, The Dunkers (RELIC 649.109 CON) p. 56

Xerox copy

**Cannon Branch School** 

14-23-073

Students of Cannon Branch School

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 38

Published in Book

**Cannon Branch School** 

14-37-17

Cannon Branch School, sketch

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 98

**Cannon House** 

14-34-109

The Cannon House later named the Maine Hotel

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x5, p.104, q.v.

**Cannon House** 

14-38-004

Goodwin House (formerly Manassas Hotel), Keyes House, the Eureka Hotel and the Hotel Maine (formerly the Cannon House)

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p. 11

**Cannon House Hotel** 

14-15-45

The Cannon House later renamed the Maine Hotel built in 1875

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4, p. 52, q.v.

**Cannon House Hotel** 

14-35-010

Cannon House Hotel built in 1875 burned after 1900

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 1x3, p. 20

**Cannon House Hotel** 

14-90-057

Goodwin House hotel, Keyes House, Eureka House and Cannon House hotels

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 56

Published in Newsletter

**Cannon-Luck House** 

14-25-148

Cannon-Luck House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 108
Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Cannon, Ira 14-38-087

Ira Cannon, John Burke and Will Clark started the Manassas Telephone Company

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x3, p.65

1895

Cannon, Ira 14-40-23

Ira Cannon, John Burke and Will Clark, proprietors of the Manassas Telephone Company

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 51

Cannon, Ira E. 14-25-134

Ira E. Cannon House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 101

Published in Book

Cannons Baseball Team 14-03-008

"The Cannons" Baseball Team

Photo is in color in the "Prince William County Annual Report - 1989"; VA 352.0755 Pri 1989

Xerox copy

Capitol in Washington, DC 14-28-109

Capitol in Washington, DC

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 3, page 59 (color)

Published in Book 1970

Car in mud 14-28-011

Car being pulled by mules in the mud

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 8, page 10

Published in Book 1970

Caracoffe, Lynwood 14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson,

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

Cardinal (Marker) 01-03-02

Minnierville and Cardinal, Prince William County historical marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Cardinal Drive, 15557 07-09-182

Neabsco Baptist Church, Minnieville-Dale City

15557 Cardinal Drive

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Carle, James 14-32-562

James Carle, Captain USA

February 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter abt 1861

Carlin, C. C. 14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section",

p.4)

Newspaper

Carlton Mill 01-25-24

Old Carlton Mill in Bladensburg, MD

Photo Prints - 4x5 1897

Carnegie Building 14-38-123

Manassas Industrial School with Carnegie Bldg., Hackley Hall and Howland Hall

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.88

1925

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Carnegie Building** 

14-38-128

Manassas Industrial School Carnegie Building used as regional high school

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.90

1953

**Carnegie Building** 

14-51-18

Members of the graduating class of the teacher training course [in front of Carnegie Building] (1915-16 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

**Carnegie Building** 

14-90-028

Manassas Industrial school Carnegie building with students.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 25

Published in Book

Carney, Donna

14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Carney, Frances

14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Carney, Larry

14-23-190

Manassas Lumber Co. Little League baseball team: Jimmy Street, Stewart Vetter, Bob Boyd, Harry Bowman, Buddy Allison, Wayne Cox, Freddie Smith, Buzzy Ritenow, Chip Rohr, Butch Smoot, David Lowe, Danny Brooks, Josly Luck, Joe Harris and Larry Carnev

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96
Published in Book

Carney, Mabel

14-23-137

Lois Hopkins Small & Mabel Carney

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 67

Published in Book

Carney, Nannie

14-23-023

Ethel Oertly and Nannie Carney in Dumfries

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 12

Published in Book

Carpenter Shop, Manassas Industrial School

14-51-06

Carpenter Shop and Laundry (1901-02 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

Carpenter, Bertha

14-54-15

Bertha Carpenter

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Carpenter, Garnett

14-35-054

Mayor Harry P. Davis and the 1963 Council. Orrin Kline, Harry Parrish, Stewart Vetter, Garnett Carpenter, James Payne, Robert Byrd and Eugene Worley

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 100

Carpenter, Garnett

14-38-180

Manassas Town Council with Orrin Kline, Mayor Davis, Harry Parrish, Stewart Vetter, Garnett Carpenter, James Payne, Robert Byrd and Eugene Worley

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.128

1963

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Carpenter, Malinda 14-54-16

Malinda Carpenter

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Carpenter, Mr. 14-43-02

St. Paul's Sunday School Class

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book 1932

Carpenter, Rev 14-43-02

St. Paul's Sunday School Class

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book 1932

Carpenter, Rev. Frank W. 14-26-081

Rev. Frank W. Carpenter with choir members of St. Paul's Episcopal Church

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 186

Published in Book

Carrander, Don & Margaret 14-54-14

Don & Margaret Callander

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Carroll, Dorothy 14-54-17

**Dorothy Carroll** 

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Carter home 14-03-316

Carter home in Bull Run Mountain Conservancy, ruins

The Bull Run Observer, 2 Nov. 2005 p. 79

Newspaper 2005

Carter house 14-88-035

Carter house located on Bull Run Mountain

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Carter Store 14-65-152

Old S. C. Carter Store in Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2,

p.4)

Newspaper

Carter, Arthur 14-03-364

Al Kline, John Wood, Denzel Elkins and Arthur Carter, Barbershoppers

Potomac Leisure, Jan. 26, 1973, p. 11

Published in Newspaper

Carter, Audrey 14-68-036

Jim Tavenner, Audrey Carter, Gus Brenner, John Tanner, Bourne Grimes, and Will Lynn in front of Merchants' Mill

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 68

Published in Book

Carter, Audrey 14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical

information for various people in the photo]

Published in Newsletter ca. 1912

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Carter, B. 14-64-070

B. Carter, Youth Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 13

Published in Book

Carter, Bernice 14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical information for various people in the photo]

Published in Newsletter ca. 1912

Carter, Charles B. photo collection

Mount Atlas Photo Collection donated by Diane McNaught.

Group 14, Series 9

Carter, Clara Bell 14-03-325

"Old Homes of Prince William" participants: Mrs. Benjamin Brown, Miss Mildred Ewell, Clara Bell Carter and Miss Mary Louise Contor

Manassas Journal 13 July 1933, p. 1

Newspaper

Carter, Donald 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Carter, Edmonia Randolph 14-02-06

Edmonia Randolph Carter

Married Benjamin Tasker Chinn. Owned by Dorothy West, 23 Smart Road, Acton, MA. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned

Carter, Edward 14-26-031

**Edward Carter** 

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 108

Published in Book

Carter, Edward (Cloverland) 14-66-006

Front view of the main house at Cloverland. Built in 1797 by Edward Carter.

Oct 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Carter, Frances Anne Tasker

Frances Anne Tasker Carter

"Portici, Portrait of a Middling Plantation in Piedmont Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.13

Published in Book

Carter, Frank 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Carter, J. T., Lieutenant 14-86-03

Lieutenant J. T. Carter

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Carter, John 14-43-02

St. Paul's Sunday School Class

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book 1932

14-52-03

Carter, John Hill 14-66-369

John Hill Carter, 1799-1859

July 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Carter, Josiah, LT

13-02-03

LT. Josiah Carter, 8th VA Infantry [sketch]

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Carter, Leroy H

Leroy H. Carter Cemetery Marker, Manassas City Confederate Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Carter, Lieut. Winston L.

14-26-030

Lieut. Winston L. Carter (drawing)

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition " RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 108

Published in Book

Carter, Louis L., Jr.

14-32-564

Steward T. Henderson, 23rd United States Colored Troops, Hashmel C. Turner, Jr. Chaplain, 23rd United States Colored Troops and Louis L. Carter Jr. QM Sqt., 54th Massachusetts Volunteer Infantry Regiment, Company B.

March 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Carter, Louise 14-90-087

Piedmont Dairy Festival, with calf club and Louise Carter and Douglas Morris

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975,52734 Sie) p. 80

Published in Book 1936

February 2013

Carter, Martha W.

14-26-004

Martha W. Carter, Haymarket Historical Commission

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: iii

Published in Book

Carter, Mary Dulany

14-26-010

Sketches by Mary Dulany Carter

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 40

Published in Book

Carter, Mary Dulany

14-26-019

Mary Dulany Carter

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 60

Published in Book

Carter, Mary Louise

14-03-325

"Old Homes of Prince William" participants: Mrs. Benjamin Brown, Miss Mildred Ewell, Clara Bell Carter and Miss Mary Louise

Manassas Journal 13 July 1933, p. 1

Newspaper

Carter, Mary Parsons

14-43-02

St. Paul's Sunday School Class

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book 1932

Carter, Michael Eugene

14-03-433

14-32-575

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Carter, Nicole

Beth Gilbert, Brooke Kendrick, Bonnie Henderson DeHart, Nicole Carter

July 20013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index
Format Photo No. Date Taken

Carter, Oscar 14-32-121

Oscar Carter

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Carter, Oscar home 14-32-237

The home Oscar Carter build, 12304 Bristow Road October 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Carter, R. S. "Scottie" 14-66-368

R. S. "Scottie" Carter

July 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Carter, Robert "Councillor" 14-52-02

Robert "Councillor" Carter

"Portici, Portrait of a Middling Plantation in Piedmont Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.13

Published in Book

Carter, Robert "Councilor" 14-66-220

Robert "Councilor" Carter, 1727-1804

February 2014, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag Hay)

Published in Magazine

Carter, Robert "King" 14-45-011

Robert "King" Carter

Nov 1987

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Carter, Robert "King" 14-52-01

Robert "King" Carter

"Portici, Portrait of a Middling Plantation in Piedmont Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.8

Published in Book

Carter, Robert and Joan 14-26-032

Robert and Joan Carter

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 108

Published in Book

Carter, Robert King 14-50-11

Robert King Carter 1663-1732

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 22

Published in Book

Carter, Steven Walker 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Carter, Sue Compton 14-32-276

Sue Compton Carter, My memories of Brentsville Church March 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Carter, Viola 14-63-22

Thomas J. Woolfenden, Jr. & Viola Carter

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.60

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Carter, Vivian 14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical information for various people in the photo]

Published in Newsletter ca. 1912

Carter, Winston L, LT 13-02-05

LT Winston L. Carter, Co. F, 17th Regiment Volunteers. Enlisted 1861. Killed at Battle of Williamsburg. [sketch] Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Carter, Winston, Lieutenant 14-86-05

Lieutenant Winsont Carter

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Carter's Store 14-15-57

Carter's Store on Grant Ave., Manassas

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x2, p. 36, q.v.

Carters Store 14-15-27

Carters Store on Grant Avenue

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x3, p. 36, q.v.

Carver, Christina Brown 14-23-208

Christina Brown Carver and Christopher Brown

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 105

Published in Book

Carver, Heather 14-23-253

Heather Carver and Mercedes Cabrera eating watermelon

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 133

Published in Book

Cassidy, Ed 14-65-241

Johnson Tool & Die Co.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.9)

Newspaper

Cassidy, Mary Francis, Lt. Col. 14-91-012

Lt. Col. Mary Francis Cassidy, Red Cross

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Dec. 1968, p. 21

Published in Magazine

Casteel, Norma 14-23-128

Norma Casteel's Birthday party

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 64

Published in Book 1938

Catharpin 08-06-083

Catharpin School

Deserted looking building with bell tower. Three extra negatives without prints are in the collection showing different views of the

school.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1971

Catharpin 08-06-084

Catharpin School

Now center piece of the Red School Nursery and Garden Center. John Norman photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 20, 1977

Catharpin 08-06-086

Catharpin

Unidentified two story house

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 20, 1977

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 164

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Catharpin 08-06-089

Catharpin - J. W. Alvey Store and Post Office

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 31, 1971

Catharpin 08-06-087

Catharpin School

Deserted looking building with bell tower. Three extra negatives without prints are in the collection showing different views of the school.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1971

Catharpin 08-06-088

Catharpin School

Deserted looking building with bell tower. Three extra negatives without prints are in the collection showing different views of the school.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1971

Catharpin 08-01-09

F. H. Saunders store at Catharpin. Now owned by Jack Alvey, 1953

National Archives #77-AB-25-24. PRWMCO - 18

Photo Prints - 8x10

Catharpin 14-14-12

Stone Church ruins (St. John's), Catharpin vicinity

Fiche 82 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Compact Disc (CD)

Catharpin 14-23-042

Catharpin's Baseball Team of 1913

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 23

Published in Book

Catharpin 14-23-092

Alvey's Store in Catharpin

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 47

Published in Book

Catharpin 14-23-228

Catharpin, arial view with Pattic farm in the background

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 119

Published in Book

Catharpin 08-01-01

Ruined church on the south side of Catharpin, near Sudley

Ruins of stone walls

D. Wilson: "possibly a mill" (8/00)

National Archives #77-AB-28208. PRWMCO - 1

Photo Prints - 8x10

Catharpin Farm 14-88-069

Catharpin Farm

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Catharpin Post Office 14-66-281

Catharpin Post Office

February 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Catharpin Run 08-06-175

Catharpin Run dam

Remains of first dam for Sudley Mill on Catharpin Run. Stones were broken down by ice but remain as rapids in stream. Dam originally had iron anchors in stream bed and joined a protective dike on north side of stream to prevent flooding of the low grounds. Just west of present Goldfinch Drive bridge.

Photo Prints - 3x5

Catharpin Run 14-55-04

Catharpin Run, Sudley Church and the remains of the Sudley Sulphur Spring house.

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Catharpin School 08-07-47

Catharpin School

H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides May 1971

Catharpin School 08-06-085

Catharpin School

Now center piece of the Red School Nursery and Garden Center. John Norman photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 20, 1977

Catharpin School 08-07-48

Catharpin School

H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides May 1971

Catharpin School 14-22-075

Catharpin School

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x5;

Page:77

Catharpin School 14-25-215

Catharpin School

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 150

Published in Book

Catharpin School 14-37-18

The Catharpin School. The right side of the building was the original schoolhouse. The bell tower was added in 1898 and the addittion was built in 1913.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 102

Catharpin School 14-66-267

Catharpin School

December 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1920s

Catharpin School 14-66-269

Catharpin School

December 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1970s

Catharpin School 14-72-44

Catharpin school, 1898

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), January 2015

Published in Calendar

Catharpin Schoolhouse 14-03-357

Catharpin Schoolhouse being moved

Published in "Piedmont Virginian" Vol. V, No. 43, cover (on Microfilm at Fauquier County Library)

Published in Magazine 1976

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Catharpin Store and Post Office** 

14-25-203

Catharpin Store and Post Office

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 144
Published in Book

**Catharpion School** 

14-66-270

Catharpin School being moved

December 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Cather, Emmett 14-38-108

Group of boys including Edward Conner, Paul Williams, Herman Lunsford, Bruce Hynson, Paul Bryant, Ellis Cornwell, Floyd Bryant, Emmett Rice, Emmett Cather, Martin Rice, Herman Bryant, Gilbert Merchant, Thornton Cornwell and Jack Lyon Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.78

Catholic Church 14-15-19

Catholic Church, located at Center and Fairview Ave., Manassas

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 32 Compact Disc (CD)

**Caton Merchant Firestone** 

14-38-020

Center Street with Caton Merchant Firestone store

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 22

1950s

Caton, Charlie 14-23-042

Catharpin's Baseball Team of 1913

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 23

Published in Book

Caton, Clifton 14-23-170

Al Presti, Hunt Moncure, Ewing Wall, Wallace Courne, John Adams, Clifton Caton andTony Ferlazzo in Quantico Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 85
Published in Book

Caton, Deputy Robert

02-07-07

Sheriff Ralph Shumate with Deputy Robert Caton

Cut out photo of Sheriff Shumate and Deputy Robert Carlson and truck. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Caton, Millie 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Catron, Betty 14-45-012

**Betty Catron** 

Sep 2001

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Caudle, Edith 14-38-144

Piedmont Dairy Festival milkmaids with Edith Caudle, Martha Grimes, Louise Bryant, Thelma Breeden, Hilda Lion, Naomi Smith and Jessie Lee Bolding

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.103

1935

Causey, Chuck 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Cavalier Nursery & Landscape Co., Inc.

14-28-114

Cavalier Nursery & Landscape Co., Inc.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 61

Published in Book 1970

Cavalry flag, Prince William

14-32-518

The replica Prince William Cavalry flag on display. June 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Cay's Fabric Center 14-28-111

Cav's Fabric Center

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 60

Published in Book 1970

CCC, Civilian Conservation Corps

14-53-07

Civilian Conservation Corps. (CCC) tent camp, photograph courtesy of Joe Hebda.

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.153
Published in Book

CCC, Civilian Conservation Corps Barracks

14-53-09

Barracks at Civilian Conservation Corps. (CCC) Camp Sp-26/NP-16, just before it was razed.

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.157
Published in Book
1985

CCC, Civilian Conservation Corps, Sleeping Cabin

14-53-10

Civilian Conservation Corps. (CCC), Company 1374 constructing a Sleeping Cabin, photograph courtesy of Robert Meade "The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.160 Published in Book

CCC, Civilian Conservation Corps., stone crusher

14-53-11

Civilian Conservation Corps. (CCC), Company 2349 & the stone crusher used to provide building material for the Dam and lakes 2 &5, photograph courtesy of Joe Hebda

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.161
Published in Book

CCC, Civilian Conservation Corps. Camp

14-53-08

Civilian Conservation Corps. (CCC) Camp SP-22, now the ballfield for Cabin Camps No. 1 & 4, photograph courtesy of Robert Meade

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.155
Published in Book

Cebula, Mick 14-23-074

James M. Barber and Mike Cebula with Ruth and Josephine

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 38 Published in Book

Cecil, Marion Russelle

14-03-022

14-22-016

Marion Russelle Cecil wedding announcement to Alfred E. Bruch The Washington Post, p.E-7, 29 Apr 1917 on ProQuest Web Site

Xerox copy

Cedar Hill

Cedar Hill model

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:27

Cedar Hill 14-84-07

Cedar Hill, view of the front of the house

Photo Prints - 3x5 abt 2000

Cedar Hill 14-84-08

Cedar Hill, close up of the front of the house

Photo Prints - 3x5 abt 2000

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Cedar Hill 14-84-09

Cedar Hill, rear view

Photo Prints - 3x5 abt 2000

Cedar Hill Farm 14-22-109

Cedar Hill Farm with Keys family

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 7x7;

Page:101

ca 1901

Cedar Run bridge on Rt. 646 01-08-03

West end of Cedar Run bridge on route 646

Photo Prints - 3x5 June 1979

Cedar Run Cemetery 16-01-016

Cedar Run Cemetery (3 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cedar Run Cemetery Quantico 14-32-571

James F. Clark d. 2 Sept. 1872 gravestone in Cedar Run Cemetery

April 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Cedar Run Courthouse Site 01-19-12

Jim Cooke at Cedar Run Court house site restoring Marker #2

Slides December 1975

Cedar Run Courthouse site 14-03-165

Site of Cedar Run Courthouse, MCB Quantico (set of 3 photos) with Virginia Johnson given by Jim Crown 12-10-09

Photo Prints - 3x5

Cedar Run Mill 14-83-05

Cedar Run Mill

Compact Disc (CD)

Cemeteries, Miscellaneous 16-01-000

Miscellaneous Cemeteries that do not have numbers assigned in Ron Turner's Cemetery Index

Cemetery location techniques 16-01-000-04

Normal way to look for a cemetery. Sudley Springs, none found by the Thunderbird Group. (6 photos) Flourance Cemetery

ca. 2005

Cemetery, Allen 16-01-268

Allen-Fletcher Cemetery (4 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Antioch 14-78-09

Antioch Cemetery (showing various headstones) (Ref., p.9)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Cemetery, Antioch Baptist 16-01-165

**Antioch Baptist Cemetery** 

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Asbury 16-01-170

Asbury Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Bailey-Tacey 16-01-149

**Bailey-Tacey Cemetery** 

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Bethel 16-01-142

**Bethel Cemetery** 

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Indexed As: Description

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Cemetery, Bethel Lutheran

Bethel Lutheran Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Beulah Baptist, Occoquan

14-68-060

16-01-147

Beulah Baptist Church Monument and Cemetery, Occoquan "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 86

Published in Book

Cemetery, Cedar Run Quantico

14-32-571

16-01-058

James F. Clark d. 2 Sept. 1872 gravestone in Cedar Run Cemetery

April 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Cemetery, Chapman

Chapman Cemetery (3 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Chapman 16-01-127

Chapman Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, City 14-40-34

City Cemetery with railroad tracks

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 97

16-01-397 **Cemetery, Compton Farm** 

Compton Farm Cemetery (2 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Confederate (No. 72 & 73, Vol.II)

19-01

16-01-307

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10

September 1904

Cemetery, Fetzler-Sudley Farm

Fetzer-Sudley Farm Cemetery (16 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Fletcher 16-01-268

Allen-Fletcher Cemetery (4 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Glascock 16-03-01

Glascock Cemetery (Oak Hill) Historical Marker

Digitally scanned Prints

Cemetery, Glascock 16-03-02

Four views of Galscock (Oak Hill) Cemtery

Digitally scanned Prints

16-01-141 Cemetery, Greenville-Wheeler

Greenville-Wheeler Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Greenwich 16-01-117

**Greenwich Cemetery** 

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Greenwood 16-01-148

**Greenwood Cemetery** 

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Howison 16-01-121

**Howison Cemetery** 

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Description

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Cemetery, Keys 16-01-305

Keys at Woodbine Cemetery (4 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Keys-Molair 16-01-251

Keys-Molair Cemetery (7 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Keys-Tolson 16-01-282

Keys-Tolson Cemetery (5 photos)

Cemetery, Kinsley 16-01-153

Kinsley Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Maxfield 16-01-164

**Maxfield Cemetery** 

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Molair 16-01-251

Keys-Molair Cemetery (7 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Mount Pleasant Baptist 16-01-168

Mount Pleasant Baptist Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Oak Hill 16-03-01

Glascock Cemetery (Oak Hill) Historical Marker

Digitally scanned Prints

Cemetery, Oak Hill 16-03-02

Four views of Galscock (Oak Hill) Cemtery

Digitally scanned Prints

Cemetery, Olive Branch 16-01-167

Olive Branch Cemetery (2 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Sudley Farm 16-01-307

Fetzer-Sudley Farm Cemetery (16 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cemetery, Wayside 16-01-301

Wayside Cemetery (19 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Center for Photographic Arts 14-66-317

Joseph Miller with the Center for Photographic Arts. July 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2002

Center Street 14-15-23

Center Street looking East (Manassas)

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4, p. 33, q.v.

Center Street 14-15-24

Center Street looking West (Manassas)

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 33, q.v.

Center Street 14-15-50

Center Street 1915

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 4x5,p. 57, q.v.

Center Street 14-40-32

Center Street

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 86

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Center Street 14-03-095

Center Street looking east in Manassas circa 1912

"Virginia Municipal League; A history of local governments working together for 100 years"

Published in Book

Center Street Manassas 14-65-224

Finishing the paving of Center Street

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation

Section", p.9)

Newspaper

Center Street Manassas, Bakery

14-72-31

Bakery on Center Street, Manassas with 5 people and Peace Jubilee bunting.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), February 2014

Published in Calendar

Center Street view 14-03-359

Manassas celebrates 100 years of history, photos courtesy of Paul Arrington

Potomac News, May 11, 1973, p. B 5

Published in Newspaper 1973

Center Street, Manassas 14-38-012

Center Street, Manassas

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p. 17

1910

Center Street, Manassas 14-72-17

Workers lay water lines on Center Street, Manassas.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), February 2013

Published in Calendar 1915

Center Street, Manassas 14-90-001

Center Street, Manassas, VA

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) Cover

Published in Book

Centre Street, Manassas, VA

14-90-047

Center Street, Manassas, VA [4 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 44, 45, 54 & 64, Cover

Published in Newsletter 1905 & 1910

Centreville 11-01-10

Centreville Rebel camp

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Centreville 11-01-11

Centreville Rebel Forts

Union soldiers among confederate fortifications at Centreville on March 1862 (captioned from First Manassas by Acorn Press).

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Centreville 11-01-12

Centreville Methodist Church

Centreville was the jump-off point & later the Union rallying point in the First Bull Run Campaign (First Manassas, Acorn Press).

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Centreville 11-01-13

Centreville

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Centreville 11-01-19

Confederate Winter Barracks at Manassas

Believed to be Centreville

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Centreville fire engine

14-65-007

Centreville fire engine.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 4)
Newspaper

Centreville, Confederate winter quarters

08-01-08

Confederate Winter quarters at Manassas, Virginia Photo by George Barnard Reproduced from the collections of the Library of Congress. PRWMCO - 12

D. Wilson: "Wrongly identified - really is Centreville" (8/00)

Photo Prints - 8x10 March 1862

**Century Stair Company** 

14-26-122

y otali oompany 14-20-12

Century Stair Company

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 273

Published in Book

Cerro Gordo 14-66-097

Cerro Gordo

February 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2012

Cerro Gordo 14-66-358

Cerro Gordo as it appeared in 1939 and as it appears today. (2 photos)

April 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Cerro Gordo, ancienct stone steps

14-66-360

Ancient stone steps leading to the katua at Cerro Gordo.

April 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Cerro Gordo, Buckland

07-09-128

14-54-18

Cerro Gordo, Buckland

Photo Prints - 4x6

1997

**Chadwell Family** 

Willis, Betty and Calvin Chadwell

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Chamberlain, Spencer

14-32-416

The first class of paranormal investigation was conducted on Oct. 9, 2009.

November 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Chamberlin, Charles B.

14-03-244

Herbert S. Chamberlin, Elsie M. Chamberlin, Charles B. Chamberlin, Alice Bennett, Mabel Bennett, Demis I. Chamberlin, Thomas Oliver Chamberlin, Maitland C. Bennett

Thomas Oliver Chamberlin, Maitland C. Bennett

Digitally scanned Prints

Chamberlin, Demis I.

14-03-244

Herbert S. Chamberlin, Elsie M. Chamberlin, Charles B. Chamberlin, Alice Bennett, Mabel Bennett, Demis I. Chamberlin, Thomas Oliver Chamberlin, Maitland C. Bennett

Digitally scanned Prints

1902

1902

Chamberlin, Elsie M.

14-03-244

Herbert S. Chamberlin, Elsie M. Chamberlin, Charles B. Chamberlin, Alice Bennett, Mabel Bennett, Demis I. Chamberlin, Thomas Oliver Chamberlin, Maitland C. Bennett

Digitally scanned Prints

1902

Chamberlin, Herbert S.

14-03-244

Herbert S. Chamberlin, Elsie M. Chamberlin, Charles B. Chamberlin, Alice Bennett, Mabel Bennett, Demis I. Chamberlin, Thomas Oliver Chamberlin, Maitland C. Bennett

Digitally scanned Prints

1902

Indexed As: Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken

Chamberlin, Thomas Oliver

14-03-244

Herbert S. Chamberlin, Elsie M. Chamberlin, Charles B. Chamberlin, Alice Bennett, Mabel Bennett, Demis I. Chamberlin,

Thomas Oliver Chamberlin, Maitland C. Bennett

Digitally scanned Prints 1902

**Champ-Penn Cemetery** 

16-01-059

14-32-149

Champ-Penn Cemetery (4 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Champ, Rodney 14-66-338

Olive Branch Baptist Church Combined Choir

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Champ, Versa 14-66-338

Olive Branch Baptist Church Combined Choir

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Chancellorsville Marker** 

14-67-09

The marker near Chancellorsville of the spot where General Jackson was mortally wounded

"Virginia and the Virginia County" April 1950, p. 11

Published in Magazine

Chandler, Alvin 14-45-013

Alvin Chandler Jan 1996

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Chandler, Elizabeth Frances (Smith)

Elizabeth Frances(Smith) Chandler

January 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Chandler, Wayne 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

**Chantilly Battle map** 11-01-03

Battle of Chantilly [map]

Мар

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

**Chantilly Battle map** 11-01-04

Battle of Chantilly

Мар

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Chapel, Bethel 14-50-09

Bethel Chapel

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 19

Published in Book ca. 1900

14-03-292 Chapin, Alfred Keys

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

**Chapman Beverley Mill** 14-66-289

Chapman Beverley Mill built in 1858.

March 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Chapman Cemetery** 16-01-158

Stafford-Chapman Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

10/25/2021 Page 174 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Chapman Cemetery 16-01-058

Chapman Cemetery (3 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Chapman Cemetery 16-01-127

**Chapman Cemetery** 

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Chapman House 08-06-030

Chapman House

Photograph out of focus. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative April 7, 1974

Chapman House 08-06-032

Chapman House ruins corner of building

Photograph out of focus. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative April 7, 1974

Chapman House 08-06-033

Chapman House ruins corner of building

Photograph out of focus. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative April 7, 1974

Chapman House 08-06-034

Chapman House ruins corner of building

Photograph out of focus. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative April 7, 1974

Chapman house 14-56-02

Front View of the Chapman house, p. 11

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book ca 2000

Chapman house 14-56-03

Back view of Chapman house, with kitchen on first floor.

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book ca 2000

Chapman House Ruins 07-09-022

Meadowland, Broad Run Chapman House Ruins

4-photops

Photo Prints - 4x6 1993

Chapman Mill 08-08-24

Ruins of the original Chapman mill

Since this picture was taken in February 1972, the arch at left has fallen and the tree growing through the lower window has demolished most of the wall. Manassas Gap Railroad track is at right. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 February 1972

Chapman Mill 08-08-27

Chapman Mill, owned by Chapman in Fauquier Co. North side fof RR track west of Beverley Mill (Photo identified by Ren Conner

Ruins of original mill. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 February 1972

Chapman Mill 14-66-299

Chapman's Mill, the tallest stack-stone building in North America, built in 1742. [Includes architectural development plat of Chapman Mill Park]

April 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine After 1998

Indexed As: Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Chapman, Addison & Martha E.

16-01-059-04

Addison & Martha E. Chapman, Champ-Penn Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Chapman, Emma

14-38-026

Emma Chapman, a former slave at Clover Hill

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x2, p. 26

Chapman, Emma

14-56-05

Emma Chapman - 1857-1944 grave marker, p. 17

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book

Chapman, Fannie

14-56-06

Fannie Chapman - 1862 grave marker p. 18

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book

Chapman, Henry C.

16-01-058-01

Henry C. Chapman Cemetery Marker, Chapman Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Chapman, Henry C.

14-56-07

Henry C. Chapman - Oct. 4, 1866 - Nov. 13, 1939 grave marker, p. 18

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book

Chapman, Jonathan home

14-66-347

Meadowland, ruins of the Jonathan Chapman home. Built in 1740s burned the 1880s.

February 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Chapman, Margaret Lee Stone

16-01-310-03

Powhatan Wyndham Robertson and Margaret Lee Stone Chapman Cemetery Marker, Little Georgetown, Fauquier County Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Chapman, Mary Lee (Miss.)

14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Chapman, Nancy

14-56-04

Nancy Chapman - Mother - Wife grave marker, p. 17

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book

Chapman, Nancy

16-01-058-04

Nancy Chapman, cemetery marker, Chapman Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Chapman, Samuel F. and Rebecca (Elgin)

14-03-317

Samuel F. Chapman & wife Rebecca (Elgin), Fauguier County Superintendent of Schools 1870

Fauguier Heritage & Preservation News, Spring 2003

Published in Newsletter

ca. 1870

Chapman's Mill

14-22-031

Chapman's Mill picture taken after 1854

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x4;

Page:33

Chapman's Mill

14-22-042

Chapman's Mill n 1860s

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:43

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Chapman's Mill

14-47-015

Chapman's Mill & houses

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 25

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Chapman's Mill

14-47-022

Chapman's Mill (2 pictures) Before & after the fire of 1998

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 32

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Chapman's Mill

14-53-01

Missouri (Chapman's) (Purcell's) Mill, photographed by Charles Gerner, [ruins]

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.96

Published in Book 1934-1935

Chapman's Mill

14-03-172

Chapman's Mill [Beverley Mill]. Mill in background, possible slave quarters in front. [looking west]

"The Datum Point" Newsletter of Northern Virginia Chapter, Archeological Society of Virginia.

Published in Newsletter

Chapman's Mill

14-66-032

Dusk at Chapman's Mill

January 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Chapman's Mill

14-66-072

Chapman/Beverley Mill (6 photos including R. J. Jacobs and Kay McCarron)

October 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Chapman's Mill

14-66-300

14-88-032

Chapman's Mill in flames

April 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

1998

2008

Chapman's Mill

Beverly's Mill (Chapman Mill) ruins

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Chapman's Old Mill Ruins, Broad Run

07-09-131

Chapman's Old Mill Ruins, Broad Run

Upper Mill, Broad Run

Photo Prints - 4x6

1997

Chasen, Natalie, Lieberman

14-23-162

Mitchel Raftelis, Elizabeth Weaver & Natalie Liberman Chasen, Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 81

Published in Book

Chergosky, Reber

14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

**Cherry Hill** 

14-61-13

Steam-powered freight train at milepost 81.6 near Cherry Hill

"One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC

385.06575 Gri), p. 112

Published in Book

Bef. 1902

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Cherry Hill Depot** 

14-61-08

Railroad Signal at Cherry Hill with Cherry Hill freight passenger and Depot.

"One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC 385.06575 Gri), p. 109

> Published in Book 24 June 1936

**Cherry Hill Factory** 

14-03-175

Waste disposal plant at Cherry Hill "Cherry Hill Factory".

William Bushey took the phot of the factory, nickname "Stick". Picture given to RELIC by Michele Hylton

Xerox copy

**Cherry Hill RR Cut** 

14-61-09

Cherry Hill railroad cut with deflector fence.

"One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC

385.06575 Gri), p. 110

Published in Book

24 June 1936

**Cherry Hill School** 

14-37-19

The Cherry Hill School in the Dumfries District.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 104

Occoquan District's Cherry Hill School sits abandoned on Minnieville Road

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 105

Cheshire, Matilda J.

10-01-05

Union Baptist Church Cemetery

Gravestone reading: "Matilda J. wife of E. Cheshire April 7, 1846 - December 13, 1901"

Photo Prints - 4x6

February 1998

**Chestnut Lick bridge** 

Steel truss bridge across Chestnut Lick, viewed from the exterior through the bridge

Photo Prints - 3x5

October 1978

Chew, T. House & Farm (No. 4, Vol.I)

19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10

September 1904

**CHEW, THOMAS JOHN** 

Thomas John Chew (1845-1924)

Oct 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Chick, Jouette

14-45-014

14-66-010

Jouette Chick

Jul 2004

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Childress, Arbutus

04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

**Chin House foundation** 

14-90-116

Chinn House foundation

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 113

Published in Book

**Chinn Home** 

14-17-42

Chinn Home on Davis Ford Road

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 123

**Chinn House** 

Chinn House, Manassas, at National Battlefield Park, Groveton

Fiche 82 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey Micro Fiche

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Chinn House 14-14-18

Chinn House, con't from fiche 82

Fiche 83 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Chinn House 14-22-033

Chinn House circa 1880

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x4;

Page:37

Chinn House 14-34-116

Chinn House or Hazel Plain

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6, p.119, g.v.

Chinn House 14-66-259

Chinn House

Sept 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1940s

Chinn House (No. 82 & 83, Vol.II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Chinn House Hospital 14-90-115

Chinn House Hospital, Hazel Plain

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 113

Published in Book

Chinn, Alvera 14-17-41

Alvera Chinn

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x2; page: 122

Chinn, Benjamin Tasker 14-02-07

Benjamin Tasker Chinn

b. 1807 - d.1866, married Edmonia Randolph Carter. Owned by Dorothy West, 23 Smart Road, Acton, MA. Used by permission

onlv.

Digitally scanned

Chinn, Benjamin Tasker home 14-66-256

Home of Benjamin Tasker Chinn.

Sept. 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine mid 1870s

Chinn, Edmonia Randolph Carter 14-66-109

Edmonia Randolph Carter Chinn

March 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Chinn, Mary Jane 14-17-39

Mary Jane Chinn

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x3; page: 122

Chinn, Nettie 04-02-16

Nettie Chinn

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 2, 1977

Chinn, Nettie 14-17-40

Nettie Chinn

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x2; page: 122

Chinn, Sarah Sophia 14-02-01

Sarah Sophia Chinn

Married 1863 to Robert Horner Tyler of Clifton, Prince William County. Owned by Ellie Ivancic, 6751 Jefferson Street,

Haymarket, VA 20169. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Chinn, Sarah Sophie "Sallie"

14-66-107

Sarah Sophie "Sallie" Chinn wife of Robert H. Tyler

March 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Chisnell, Ellen Kathryn

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Chiurch, First Methodist (former), Occoquan

14-68-074

Occoguan Town Hall (formerly First Methodist Church)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 108

Published in Book 2001

Chopawamisic RCA

14-22-116

Still in Chopawamisic RDA

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:109

Chopawamsic Island and house

14-03-397

Chopawamsic Island and house Washington Post, July 30, 1979, A1

Published in Newspaper

**Chopawamsic Laborer (1936)** 

14-03-289

Haymarket area farm photos (36 photos) Found at: http://photogrammar.yale.edu

Photogrammar is a web-based platform for organizing, searching, and visualizing the 170,000 photographs from 1935 to 1945 created by the United States Farm Security Administration and Office of War Information (FSA-OWI).

Published on Web Site

Chopawamsic marker

01-03-06

Chopawamsic, Route 1 Prince William County historical marker E-52

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Chopawamsic Recreational Demonstrational Area** 

14-47-054

Prince William Forest Park with Civiliam Conservation Corps. aka: Chopawamsic Recreational Demonstrational Area

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 74 and 82-85

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Christmas parade

14-38-152

Christmas parade with Santa

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.107

1952

December 1979

Christmas, Ron Lt. Gen. (Ret) USMC

14-70-004

Semper Fidelis Memorial Park opening

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Volume 2

Published in Newsletter

Christopher, Jean

14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

**Church of God** 

14-23-113

Purcell School building with Church of God congregation

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 58

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Church of God 14-23-180

Church of God on Fairview Avenue, view inside

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 91

Published in Book

Church of God 14-23-243

Church of God note-burning with Zella Tiller, Murm Cornwell, Herbert Crouch, S. D. Pittman, Preston Kohn and Rena Crouch

Cornwell

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 128

Published in Book

Church of God 14-90-042

Church of God, Manassas, VA

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 35

Published in Book

Church of God of Prophecy 08-06-236

Church of God of Prophecy, Gainesville

Lee Highway between Gainesville and Buckland

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 29, 1974

Church of God of Prophecy 08-06-237

Church of God of Prophecy, Gainesville

Lee Highway between Gainesville and Buckland

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 29, 1974

Church of Our savior at Little Georgetown 14-66-353

The Church of Our Savior at Little Georgtown (Fauquier Co.)

March 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Church of Our Saviour 14-43-11

Church of Our Saviour, Whittle Parish, Little Georgetown, Fauguier, Co.

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book

Church of the Brethren, Nokesville 14-03-345

Nokesville Church of the Brethren.

Bull Run Observer, April 15, 2016, p. 17

Published in Newsletter 2016

Church, Antioch Baptist 14-78-04

Antioch Baptist Church (1901), (ref., p.3)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Church, Antioch Baptist 14-78-05

Antioch Baptist Church (2012) (Ref., p.4)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Church, Antioch Baptist, original 14-78-02

Antioch Baptist Church, original ca 1837, (ref., p. 2)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Church, Antioch Church 14-78-23

Antioch Church Homecoming & Meeting (Ref., p.18)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Church, Bacon Race 14-50-40

Bacon Race Church

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 104

Published in Book 1937

Church, Bacon Race 14-03-236

Inside the Oak Grove(Bacon Race Church) showing pulpit.

Digitally scanned Prints

Church, Bacon Race 14-03-237

Inside the Bacon Race Church showing a person (perhaps William Smoot) in the pulpit and two women in the pews.

Digitally scanned Prints

Church, Bacon Race 14-03-238

Colored picture of the Oak Grove Baptist Church when in good condition.

Digitally scanned Prints

Church, Bacon Race 14-03-239

Picture of the Bacon Race Church soon after collapse on Christmas Day (3:00 am) 1987

Digitally scanned Prints

Church, Bacon Race 14-03-240

Five pictures of Bacon Race Church clean-up with Stew & Dorothea Alexander

Digitally scanned Prints

Church, Bethel Lutheran 14-03-271

Bethel Lutheran Church, Manassas

"History of the Lutheran Church in Virginia and east Tennessee" Cassell, C. W. (RELIC 284.1755 Cas

Published on Web Site

Church, Beulah Baptist, Occoquan 14-68-060

Beulah Baptist Church Monument and Cemetery, Occoquan "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 86

Published in Book

Church, Brentsville Presbyterian 14-32-313

Brentsville Presbyterian Church under construction (2 photos) August 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Church, Ebenezer Baptist, Occoquan 14-68-088

Ebenezer Baptist Church, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 119

Published in Book 2000

Church, First Methodist, Occoquan 14-68-024

Commerce Street, Occoquan with First Methodist Church "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 57

Published in Book

Church, First Methodist, Occoquan 14-68-027

First Methodist Church, Occoquan Ibef. 1916), with Shanklin House "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 60

Published in Book 1916

Church, First Methodist, Occoquan (late 19th century) 14-68-011

Town of Occoquan, including Mill House, Tyson-Janney Warehouse, First Methodist Church, Alton Hotel, Rock Ledge, and Hammel Hotel (late 19th century)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 26

Published in Book

Church, Greenwich Presbyterian 14-66-204

Greenwich Presbyterian Church

October 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2013

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Church, Greenwood

Greenwood Church

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 73

Published in Book

Church, Haymarket Baptist

14-78-03

14-50-31

Haymarket Baptist Church (ca. 1894) (Ref., p.3)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Church, Long Branch Baptist

14-78-01

Long Branch Baptist Church, Halfway Road between The Plains and Middleburg ca 1786, (ref., p. 2) Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Church, Mt. Zion Lutheran

14-03-272

Mt. Zion Lutheran Church, Nokesville, VA

"History of the Lutheran Church in Virginia and east Tennessee" Cassell, C. W. (RELIC 284.1755 Cas

Published on Web Site

Church, Oak Grove

14-03-236

Inside the Oak Grove(Bacon Race Church) showing pulpit.

Digitally scanned Prints

Church, Oak Grove 14-03-237

Inside the Bacon Race Church showing a person (perhaps William Smoot) in the pulpit and two women in the pews.

Digitally scanned Prints

Church, Oak Grove

14-03-238

Colored picture of the Oak Grove Baptist Church when in good condition.

Digitally scanned Prints

Church, Oak Grove

4-03-239

Picture of the Bacon Race Church soon after collapse on Christmas Day (3:00 am) 1987

Digitally scanned Prints

Church, Oak Grove

14-03-240

Five pictures of Bacon Race Church clean-up with Stew & Dorothea Alexander

Digitally scanned Prints

Church, Occoquan Methodist Episcopal

14-74-03

Occoquan Methodist Episcopal Church and home of Shanklin Family

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Church, Pohick

14-49-06

14-50-10

Pohick Church, Fairfax County, VA

4 photos

Photo Prints - 3x4

ca. 1934

Church, Quantico

Quantico Church, Dumfries Episcopal Church "The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 20

Published in Book

ca. 1920

Church, St. James 14-58-30

Brentsville, Va., St. James Church 1914 [photo mislabeled as Brentsville Jail]

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 104

Published in Book

Church, St. Mary's Catholic, Manassas

07-09-013

St. Mary's Catholic Church, Manassas

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

14-66-004

Church, St. Paul's Episcopal, Haymarket

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

Sep 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Church, Union 14-32-545

Christmas program at the Union Church (2 photos) January 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

> Published in Newsletter December 2011

Churchill, Howard 14-32-274

Howard Churchill

March 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Churchill, Howard Littleton 14-32-620

Howard Littleton Churchill

January 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter 2015

Churchill, Howard, Mrs. 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

Churn, C. Calvert 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Ciccarelli, Alberta Jean 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

**City Square Cafe** 14-03-097

Hopkins Candy Factory and City Square Cafe

"Virginia Municipal League; A history of local governments working together for 100 years"

Published in Book ca. 2005

**Civil War** 14-22-001

Civil War era sketch

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 5x7; Page:

Title

**Civil War house** 14-03-322

Sketch of house shelled during the Civil War. From: Ricardo Macomber, Marion, Mass

Xerox copy

**Civil War Monument** 14-90-101

Civil War monument on Henry Hill [3 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 96 & 97

Published in Book

**Civil War Reenactment** 07-08-002

Civil War event at National Battlefield Park, Bull Run on 21 July 2011 [2 photos]

Taken by Beverly Veness

**Digital Print** 21 July 2011

Civil War Reenactment, Bull Run 14-03-200

Civil War Reenactment, 23 July 2011, 1st Battle of Bull Run [8 photos)

Taken by Mike Veness

Digitally scanned Prints 23 July 2011

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Civil War soldiers near railway at Manassas

14-90-003

Railway in Manassas during the Civil War with soilders.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 10

Published in Book

Civil War, Manassas

14-38-003

Manassas Junction area Civil War destruction

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p. 9

**Civilian Conservation Corps (CCC)** 

14-53-07

Civilian Conservation Corps. (CCC) tent camp, photograph courtesy of Joe Hebda.

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.153
Published in Book

Civilian Conservation Corps (CCC) Barracks

14-53-09

Barracks at Civilian Conservation Corps. (CCC) Camp Sp-26/NP-16, just before it was razed.

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.157
Published in Book
1985

Civilian Conservation Corps (CCC), Sleeping Cabin

14-53-10

Civilian Conservation Corps. (CCC), Company 1374 constructing a Sleeping Cabin, photograph courtesy of Robert Meade "The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.160 Published in Book

**Civilian Conservation Corps Camp** 

14-65-199

Civilian Conservation Corps Camp

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.8)

Newspaper

Civilian Conservation Corps. (CCC) Camp

14-53-08

Civilian Conservation Corps. (CCC) Camp SP-22, now the ballfield for Cabin Camps No. 1 & 4, photograph courtesy of Robert Meade

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.155
Published in Book

Civilian Conservation Corps. (CCC), stone crusher

14-53-11

Civilian Conservation Corps. (CCC), Company 2349 & the stone crusher used to provide building material for the Dam and lakes 2 &5, photograph courtesy of Joe Hebda

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.161
Published in Book

Clance, Larry, Freedom Museum

14-03-312

Freedom Museum in Manassas group photo. The Bull Run Observer, 18 Sept. 2015 p. 31

Xerox copy

2015

1862

Clark-Jones Cemetery

16-01-070

14-70-007

Clark-Jones Cemetery (9 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Clark, Capt.

......

McClellan and staff; Capt. Clark, Gen. McCellan, Capt Van Vhet, Maj. Barry

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 100

Published in Book

Clark, Chris

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Clark, Graham 14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Clark, Henry 14-66-047

Group of Gentleman farmers at Waverly

April 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Clark, James F. 14-32-571

James F. Clark d. 2 Sept. 1872 gravestone in Cedar Run Cemetery

April 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Clark, R. S. 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Clark, S. A. & Susan 16-01-070-09

S. A. & Susan Clark, Clark-Jones Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Clark, Sidney 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Clark, The Reverend T. D. D. 14-25-142

The Reverend T. D. D. Clark House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 105

Published in Book

Clark, Will 14-38-087

Ira Cannon, John Burke and Will Clark started the Manassas Telephone Company

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x3, p.65

1895

Clark, Will 14-40-23

Ira Cannon, John Burke and Will Clark, proprietors of the Manassas Telephone Company

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 51

Clarke, Mary 14-76-40

Mary Clarke, long-time head of the Dairy Goat Department with granddaughters Sammi, Ashley and 4-H er Erin Davis.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.99

Published in Book

Clarke, Ronald Bruce 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Clarkson children 14-26-054

Clarkson children: Tom, Lee, Carl, Ellen, Jean and Hugh

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 146

Published in Book c. 1895

Clarkson Farm 14-26-024

North Fork Creek behind Clarkson Farm

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 89

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Clarkson, Dr. 14-22-148

Haymarket Agricultural Club: Newland DePauw, Louis Henson, Christian Heineken, William Dodge, Franz Peters, William Brown, Edmund Wilkins, Dr. Clarkson, Col. Berkely, Andrew Lowe and Bowman Price

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:142

1905

Clarkson, Dr. 14-65-259

Ewell Camp No. 16, Confederate Veterans of Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Clarkson, Dr. Henry M. 14-26-053

Dr. Henry M. Clarkson 1835-1915

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 146

Published in Book

Clarkson, H. M. 14-03-320

Prominent Men of Prince William: C. E. Nicol, H. M. Clarkson, Thos. H. Lion, Jas. E. Herrell, W. C. Wagener, Wm. E. Lipscomb,

Edwin Nelson, J. B. T. Thornton, F. C. Rorabaugh, R. H. Hooe, and James M. Barbee. (drawings)

The Manassas Journal, 10 Sept. 1904

Xerox copy

Clarkson, H. M. Dr. 15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Clarkson, H. M. Dr. 14-90-079

Sons of Confederate Veterans

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 75

Published in Book 1910

Clarkson, Henry M., Dr. 14-66-016

Members of the Haymarket Agricultural Club at Waverly

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1905

14-26-055

Clarkson, Mary Jolliffe and Hugh Thompson

Mary Jolliffe Clarkson and Hugh Thompson Clarkson

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 147

Published in Book

Clarkson, Mrs. Henry M. 14-26-052

Mrs. Henry M. Clarkson

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 146

Published in Book

Clatterbuck, S. B. 14-45-015

S. B. Clatterbuck

Jul 1995

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Clayton, Mary Fred 14-13-031

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club, Clover Hill. With Mary Fred Clayton, Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Will Haydon, Emily Johnson, Mrs.

Joseph Johnson, Mrs. R. A. Hutchison, Marshall Johnson, Annie Johnson, Mrs. W. M. Pierson, Joe Johnson on steps

Photo No.: CUL0043 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Aug 1926

Cleary, Paul 14-22-145

Wilmer Porter with Mayors Willard Mountjoy, Martha Black, J. K. Garrison, Paul Cleary, Ed Fraley and Alton Mountjoy Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x4; Page:139

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Cleary, Paul 14-03-373

Robert Jordan and Paul Cleary, retired at Possum Point.

Potomac News, Apr. 18, 1973, p. A 10

Published in Newspaper

Cleek, Carol 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Cleek, Forrest 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Clem, William 14-76-31

Raymond Spittle and William Clem with antique steam engine.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.64

Published in Book

Clemen, Bernard 02-05-03

Bernard Clemen of Nokesville and cow

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 1966

Clemen, Burnard 14-76-15

Burnard Clemen at age 5 with his sheet on Main Steet.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.31

Published in Book

Clemen, Kemp 14-76-17

Kemp Clemen, President of Prince William Veterans Farm Club, signs deed for the purchase of the Polen property which will be used as the site for the county fair. Looking on is Robert Beahm, and Mr. & Mrs. D. H. Polen.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.35

Published in Book

Clemen, Kemp 14-76-18

Joe Dotterer Treasurer of the Veterans Farm Club and Kemp Clemen with A. D. Scott.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.37

Published in Book

Clemen, Kemp 14-76-21

Joseph Johnson, Fair Manager and Kemp Clemen President of the County Veterans Farm Club.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.43

Published in Book

Clemen, Kemp 14-76-22

Veterans Farm Club members Joe Johnson, Robert Tyrrell, Robert Beahm, Kemp Clemen, Sidney Flickinger

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.44

Published in Book 2008

Clemen, Kemp 14-76-24

Kemp Clemen in the Clubhouse.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.47

Published in Book 2008

Clemen, Kemp 14-76-45

Kemp Clemen with daughters Lillian and Catherine.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.119

Published in Book

Clemen, Lillian 14-76-33

Lillian Clemen and her pony Piccalo.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.68

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Clements, Betty 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Clemons, Susie 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Cliff. Donald Col. 14-03-367

Col. Donald Cliff, commanding officerr of the Officer Candidate School at Quantico with courthouse marker

Potomac News, Sept. 1975

Published in Newspaper

Clifton 14-03-104

Clifton in Haymarket, front view with several people

RELIC Historic Site file "Clifton"

Digitally scanned Prints

Clifton 14-66-105

Clifton, Hickory Grove north of Haymarket, burned in 1903 March 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Clifton, R. Dare 14-28-049

R. Dare Clifton & Co.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 32

Published in Book 1970

Clifton's Mill 14-53-02

Bohannan's (Clifton's), (Mitchell's) Mill, photograph by Charles Gerner

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.97 1934

Published in Book

Clifton's Mill 14-53-03

Bohannan's (Clifton's), (Mitchell's) Mill, photograph by Charles Gerner, close-up of water wheel

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.98

Published in Book 1934

Clinard, Miss Myrom 14-13-025

Miss Myrom Clinard, Food Preservation Specialist

Photo No.: CUL0158 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Jul 1939

Cline, Dr. David 14-23-027

Dr. David Cline at Henderson House

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 14

Published in Book

Cline, Hilda 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Clinedinst, Carol 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

14-22-083 Clinedinst, Nancy

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Clinedinst, Ralph

14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Cloe, Frances

14-23-264

Employees of the First National Bank of Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 139

Published in Book

Clopton, Nathaniel, Mrs.

14-66-001

14-13-031

Skinker family

Sep 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

1857

**Clover Hill** 

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club, Clover Hill. With Mary Fred Clayton, Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Will Haydon, Emily Johnson, Mrs. Joseph Johnson, Mrs. R. A. Hutchison, Marshall Johnson, Annie Johnson, Mrs. W. M. Pierson, Joe Johnson on steps

Photo No.: CUL0049 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Aug 1926

**Clover Hill** 

14-22-072

Clover Hill

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 5x6;

Page:74

Clover Hill 14-25-084

Clover Hill, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 75

Published in Book

Clover Hill 14-34-084

Clover Hill with Johnson family

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6, p.83, q.v.

Clover Hill

14-34-089

Old plantation school at Clover Hill

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6, p.87, q.v.

Clover Hill

14-38-134

Johnson Family in from of their farm house at Clove Hill

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.95

**Clover Hill** 

14-38-167

Bethlehem Good Housekeepers' Club at Johnson Family Farm (Clover Hill)

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.120

Clover Hill

14-90-093

Clover Hill with Joseph Johnson

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 87

Published in Book

1913

**Clover Hill Farm** 

16-01-057

Clover Hill Farm Cemetery (3 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Clover Hill Farm Cemetery** 

14-36-27

Clover Hill Farm Cemetery gates

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 120

Clover Hill, Slave Cabin

14-03-395

Clover Hill Slave Cabin location at Grace United Methodist Church.

Washington Post, 25 June 2017, PWC Extra Section

Published in Newspaper

2017

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Clover Springs Farm** 14-32-109 Wooly Booly Farm (previously known as Clover Springs Farm), home of Michael & Barbary Janey July 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE) Published in Newsletter Cloverland 07-02-01 Upper stair hall Bob Gambol photographer Slides March 30, 1974 Cloverland 07-02-02 Main stairway Bob Gambol photographer Slides March 30, 1974 Cloverland 07-02-03 Attic Bob Gambol photographer Slides March 30, 1974 Cloverland 07-02-04 Porch Bob Gambol photographer Slides March 30, 1974 Cloverland 07-02-05 Hall Bob Gambol photographer Slides March 30, 1974 Cloverland 07-02-06 Hall Bob Gambol photographer Slides March 30, 1974 Cloverland 07-02-07 Collapsed out building Bob Gambol photographer Slides March 30, 1974 Cloverland 07-02-08 Exterior back view of house Bob Gambol photographer Slides March 30, 1974 Cloverland 07-02-09 Closer view of exterior Bob Gambol photographer Slides March 30, 1974 Cloverland 07-02-10 Chimney end view of house Bob Gambol photographer Slides March 30, 1974 Cloverland 07-02-11 Front view of the exterior Bob Gambol photographer Slides March 30, 1974 Cloverland 07-02-12 Different view of the front exterior Bob Gambol photographer

March 30, 1974

Slides

Indexed As: Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Cloverland Exterior front view of chimney		07-02-13	
Bob Gambol photographer	Slides		March 30, 1974
Cloverland		07-02-14	·
Front view of the exterior Bob Gambol photographer			
Olessenlessel	Slides	07.00.45	March 30, 1974
Cloverland  Exterior - different view  Bob Gambol photographer		07-02-15	
	Slides		March 30, 1974
Cloverland  Exterior - different view  Bob Gambol photographer		07-02-16	
-	Slides		March 30, 1974
Cloverland  Exterior - chimney view  Bob Gambol photographer		07-02-17	
	Slides		March 30, 1974
Cloverland  Different view of the back exterior Bob Gambol photographer		07-02-18	
	Slides		March 30, 1974
Cloverland  Different view of the back exterior Bob Gambol photographer		07-02-19	
	Slides		March 30, 1974
Cloverland Cloverland Interiors Pile of building rubble. Bob Gamble	and U. U. Douglas photo	08-06-090	
File of building tubble. Bob Gamble	Photo Prints - 3x5 col		March 30, 1974
Cloverland Cloverland		08-06-097	
Front view of house. Bob Gamble ar	nd H. H. Douglas photogr Photo Prints - 3x5 col		March 30, 1974
Cloverland Cloverland Interiors		08-06-091	
Inside wall wainscot missing. Bob G	amble and H. H. Douglas Photo Prints - 3x5 col		March 30, 1974
Cloverland Interiors		08-06-092	
Inside view of attic. Bob Gamble and	d H. H. Douglas photogra Photo Prints - 3x5 col		March 30, 1974
Cloverland Cloverland Interiors Porch Rob Camble and H. H. Doug	las photographers	08-06-093	
Porch. Bob Gamble and H. H. Doug	Photo Prints - 3x5 col	or	March 30, 1974
Cloverland Interiors		08-06-094	
Inside staircase without handrail. Bo	b Gamble and H. H. Dou Photo Prints - 3x5 col		March 30, 1974

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Description '	Hoto Conc	CHOIT HIGCX	
Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Cloverland		08-06-095	
Cloverland Interiors			
Inside doorway. Bob Gamble and H	. H. Douglas photogi	raphers	
•	Photo Prints - 3x		March 30, 1974
Cloverland		08-06-096	
Cloverland Interior			
Front hall w/double doors. Bob Gan	nble and H. H. Doug Photo Prints - 3x		March 30, 1974
Cloverland		08-06-098	
Cloverland			
Side view of house with chimney. Bo	ob Gamble and H. H Photo Prints - 3x	- · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	March 30, 1974
Cloverland		08-06-099	
Cloverland		33 33 333	
	oser view. Bob Gam Photo Prints - 3x	ble and H. H. Douglas photographers 5 color	March 30, 1974
Cloverland		08-06-100	
Cloverland			
Rear view of house. Bob Gamble ar			
	Photo Prints - 3x	5 color	March 30, 1974
Cloverland		08-06-101	
Cloverland			
Chimney end of house. Bob Gamble	e and H. H. Douglas Photo Prints - 3x		March 30, 1974
Cloverland		08-06-102	
Cloverland			
Chimney different view. Bob Gamble	e and H. H. Douglas Photo Prints - 3x		March 30, 1974
Cloverland		08-06-103	
Cloverland			
Side view of house. Bob Gamble an	d H. H. Douglas pho	tographers	
	Photo Prints - 3x	- ·	March 30, 1974
Cloverland		08-06-104	
Cloverland		00 00 104	
Front view of house. Bob Gamble a	nd H. H. Douglas pho Photo Prints - 3x		March 30, 1974
Olevendend	1110101111110 0		Widi 60, 107 1
Cloverland		08-06-105	
Cloverland Front view of house from further awa	ay. Bob Gamble and Photo Prints - 3x		March 30, 1974
Cloverland		08-06-106	
Cloverland		33 33 133	
Rear view of house. Bob Gamble ar	nd H. H. Douglas pho Photo Prints - 3x	- ·	March 30, 1974
	THOLOT HILLS OX		Water 66, 1574
Cloverland		08-06-107	
Cloverland Rear view of house closer. Bob Gan	nble and H. H. Doug Photo Prints - 3x		March 30, 1974
Cloverland		08-06-108	
Cloverland		00 00 100	
	on of house. Bob Ga	amble and H. H. Douglas photographers	
S. S	Photo Prints - 3x		March 30, 1974

Indexed As:
Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Cloverland 08-06-109

Cloverland

Closer view of chimney. Bob Gamble and H. H. Douglas photographers

Photo Prints - 3x5 color March 30, 1974

Cloverland 14-26-016

Cloverland

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 55

Published in Book

Cloverland 14-26-029

Descendant of former servant from Cloverland

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 102

Published in Book

Cloverland 14-34-065

Cloverland

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6, p.66 q.v.

Cloverland 07-07-01

Front Entry Door

Slides Oct 1978

Cloverland 07-07-02

Fancy Eave Trip looking up to roof

Slides Oct 1978

Cloverland 07-07-03

Fancy eave trim with windows, side view

Slides Oct 1978

Cloverland 07-07-04

Front view of house

Slides Oct 1978

Cloverland 07-07-05

Front view of house, taken slightly from left view

Slides Oct 1978

Cloverland 07-07-06

Chimney

Slides Oct 1978

Cloverland 07-07-07

Pillar and support on porch, side view

Slides Oct 1978

Cloverland 07-07-08

View looking out from basement grate

Slides Oct 1978

Cloverland 07-07-09

View of window and exposed rafters in roof

Slides Oct 1978

Cloverland 07-07-10

Curved mirror or archway in room

Slides Oct 1978

Cloverland 07-07-11

View of mountain

Slides Oct 1978

Cloverland 07-07-12

View of chimney through open roof slats

Slides Oct 1978

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Cloverland		07-07-13	
Another view of chimney through	open roof slats (close- Slides	-up)	Oct 1978
Cloverland		07-07-14	
Attic with view of brick chimney			
	Slides		Oct 1978
Cloverland		07-07-15	
Outside partial shot of chimney a	nd side of house Slides		Oct 1978
Cloverland		07-07-16	
Indoor fire[place			
<del>-</del>	Slides		Oct 1978
Cloverland		07-07-17	
View out of upstairs open window			
	Slides		Oct 1978
Cloverland		07-07-18	
View of closed inset window	<b></b>		0
	Slides		Oct 1978
Cloverland		07-07-19	
Narrow steps	Olidaa		0-4-4070
	Slides		Oct 1978
Cloverland		07-07-20	
Rafters	Slides		Oct 1978
Cloverland	Olides	07-07-21	Oct 1970
Wall and exposed wood		07-07-21	
wan and exposed wood	Slides		Oct 1978
Cloverland		07-07-22	
Front door entryway		0. 0. 12	
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	Slides		Oct 1978
Cloverland		07-07-23	
Dark view of mountain with shot of	of porch pillar		
	Slides		Oct 1978
Cloverland		07-07-24	
View of basement with bricks from	n chimney and stone s Slides	labs	Oct 1978
Cloverland		07-07-25	
Outside view of window and dorn	ner with slight view of o Slides	chimney	Oct 1978
Cloverland		14-66-006	
Front view of the main house at 0 Oct 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (		97 by Edward Carter.	
Cloverland		14-66-007	
		ches and the massive brick chimr	ney

Western exposure of Cloverland, with side and read porches and the massive brick chimney Oct 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Cloverland (Plat) 14-66-008

Plat of Cloverland property

Oct 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Cloverland Farm, tenant building

14-88-034

Cloverland Farm, tenant building

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

**Cloverland Plantation** 

Series 7, Group 7 (25 slides)

Slides Oct 1978

Co. A, 9th Armored Replacement Battalion

01-25-28

Co. A, 9th Armored Replacement Battalion, Ft. Knox, KY [with 8 men identified in a group of several 100]

Stored in RELIC Atlas Papers Box

Photo Prints - Other Aug 1945

Cockburn, Martin 14-10-07

The Shelter plantation house; home of Mr. Bailey Tyler, once summer home of Martin Cockburn.

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

Cocke House, Manassas 07-09-039

Hopkins - Simpson - Cocke House, Manassas

ca. 1885 2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Cocke Pharmacy 14-22-182

Cocke Pharmacy, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:168

Cocke Pharmacy 14-28-062

Cocke Pharmacy

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 36

Published in Book 1970

Cocke Pharmacy 14-35-044

Cocke Pharmacy on the corner o Center and Battle Streets, closed in 1984

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 3x3, p. 82

Cocke Pharmacy 14-65-151

Cocke Pharmacy

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2,

p.4)

Newspaper

Cocke Pharmacy 14-90-069

Cocke Pharmacy [2 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 66

Published in Newsletter

Cocke, Dr. House 14-25-110

Dr. Cocke House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 88

Published in Book

Cocke, George 14-36-19

Dr. George Cocke and J. A. Vetter break ground for Central Mutual building on Lee Ave, 1958

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 90

Cocke, George B. 14-45-016

Dr. George B. Cocke

Jul 1995

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Cocke, Mattie Nash 14-39-13

Manassas wedding with Mattie Nash Cocke

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 5x5p. 80

Cocke, W. F. 14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal.

Newspaper

Cocke, Wm. F. 14-03-064

Wm. F. Cocke

"The Manassas Journal" 21 Sept 1931 and 24 Sept. 1931 p. 9

Newspaper

Cocke's Drug Store 14-15-31

Cocke's Drug Store

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 37, q.v.

Cocke's Pharmacy 14-23-263

Cocke's Pharmacy soda fountain

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 138

Published in Book

Cocke's Pharmacy 14-25-111

Cocke's Pharmacy, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 88

Published in Book

Cocke's Pharmacy 14-38-089

Cocke's Pharmacy on Center Street

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.66

1950

Cocke's Pharmacy 14-40-30

Cocke's Pharmacy

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 76

1930s

Cocke's Pharmacy, Manassas 07-09-194

Cocke's Pharmacy, Manassas

2-photos ca. 1885-95

od. 1000 00

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Cockpit Point 01-09-31

Cockpit Point from north, Virginia Electric Power Company plant in background

Photo Prints - 3x5

Cockpit Point 14-25-027

Cockpit Point in the twentieth century with a 19c. sketch

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 34

Published in Book

Cockrell Family farm well 14-03-245

Well off Confederate Trail in Manassas, photo taken by Linda Leake. Property of the Cockrell Family farm. 5 photos and 2 maps

Digitally scanned Prints 2012

Coco, Dolores 14-23-264

Employees of the First National Bank of Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 139

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** Coe House, Hickory Grove 07-09-099 Gossom Cheese Factory, Hickory Grove 2-photos Coe House Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015 Coe House, Hickory Grove 07-09-211 T. R. Gallaher Store, Hickory Grove 2613 Logmill Road Coe House Hickory Grove Store & Post Office Site of: Thomas Taylor Grist Mill Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015 Coe, Michael John and Tammie (Whetzel) 14-32-398 The Whetzel Family Reunion, July 18, 2009 August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE) Published in Newsletter Coffee, Francis M. 02-02-15 Francis M. Coffee, Supervisor, Neabsco Magisterial District Man standing in front of an aerial photo. Jim Birchfield Photographer Photo Prints - 8x10 1967 Annual Report Coffer, Jane Selecman 14-57-12 Jane Selecman Coffer, 1812-1891 Photo published in: "The Selecman Family, A History", (RELIC 929.2 Selecman Col) Published in Book Coffey, Francis 14-03-358 The elder statesmen; PWC Board of Supervisors. Wheatley (Pop) Johnson and son Joseph, Francis Coffey, J. Carl Kincheloe, Robert W. Alvey, Andrew J. Donnelly and Otha J. Fitzwater. Potomac Scene Jan. 26, 1973, p. 7 Published in Newspaper 1973 Coffey, Francis M. 02-16-33-10 Francis M. Coffey Stonewall Jackson School. Film roll no. 932 **Contact Sheet** July 24, 1967 Coffey, Francis M. 02-16-33-11 Francis M. Coffey Stonewall Jackson School. Film roll no. 932 Contact Sheet July 24, 1967 Coffey, Francis M. 02-16-33-12 Francis M. Coffey Stonewall Jackson School. Film roll no. 932 Contact Sheet July 24, 1967 Coffey, Francis M. 02-16-33-13 Francis M. Coffey Stonewall Jackson School. Film roll no. 932 **Contact Sheet** July 24, 1967 Coffey, Francis M. 02-16-33-16 Francis M. Coffey Stonewall Jackson School. Film roll no. 932 **Contact Sheet** July 24, 1967 Coffey, Francis M. 02-16-33-17 Francis M. Coffev Stonewall Jackson School. Film roll no. 932

July 24, 1967 (1967

**Contact Sheet** 

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Cogan Airways Corporation** 

14-28-092

Cogan Airways Corporation

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 52

Published in Book

1970

Colbert, Dennis

14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Colbert, John 14-59-05

Mogul work train No. 531 at Manassas, Lee and John Colbert in photo.

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 138

Published in Book

Colbert, Lee 14-59-05

Mogul work train No. 531 at Manassas, Lee and John Colbert in photo.

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 138

Published in Book

Colchester RR Shelter 14-62-03

Colchester passanger shelter.

"Virginia Railway Depots", Donald R. Traser (RELIC 385.09755 Tra), p. 140

Published in Book 26 Oct 1946

Colchester Station 14-58-01

Occoquan, Colchester Station

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 88

Published in Book

Cole Cemetery 16-01-193

Ashby/Cole Cemetery (3 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cole Funeral Home, Independent Hill 07-09-094

Cole Funeral Home, Independent Hill

2-Photos Cole Store

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Cole Store 07-09-094

Cole Funeral Home, Independent Hill

2-Photos

Cole Store

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Cole, Dora 14-63-14

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book 1905

Cole, Edward Dorsey 14-03-230

Colonel Edward Dorsey Cole, born 10m Oct 1843, died 25 Aug 1917. Photo on Fina-a-Grave website

Xerox copy

Cole, Hattie 14-63-14

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book 1905

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Cole, Herbert 14-63-14

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book 1905

Cole, James L. Sgt. 14-92-08

Sgt. James L. Cole, Co. A.

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Cole, Lawrence 16-01-193-03

Lawrence Cole Cemetery Marker, Ashby-Cole Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cole, Lawrence (gravestone) 14-44-34

Lawrence Cole gravestone, p. 138

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Cole, Linda 14-03-395

Miss Linda Cole, 12/19/1850 - 7/13/1931 [ another photo is labled "probably an aunt of Daddy's".] Probably sister of Wilmon P.

Kevs.

Photos are filed in the RELIC Keys Family File

Xerox copy

Cole, Redmond Selecman 14-57-01

Redmond Selecman Cole

Photo published in: "The Selecman Family, A History", (RELIC 929.2 Selecman Col)

Published in Book

Cole, Vanessa 14-45-017

Vanessa Cole Sep 2001

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Cole, Viola 14-63-14

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book 1905

Coleman House, Manassas 07-09-192

Coleman House, Manassas

ca. 1905

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Coleman, Elizabeth 14-03-157

Children with John W. Prescott

Published 6 April 1967 Manassas Journal, sec. C

Newspaper 1911

Coleman, Helen 14-03-157

Children with John W. Prescott

Published 6 April 1967 Manassas Journal, sec. C

Newspaper 1911

Coleman, Indie 14-36-38

Women's Society of Christian Service, 25th Anniversary Nov. 1965. Myrtle Mitchell, Helen Eagle, Olive Fisher, Elsia Haddox. Indie Coleman, Kennie Hottle, Betty Johnson, Alverda Parrish, Jessie Blakemore, Mary Compton, Effie Marshall, Lizzie Kit, Ruth Sutphin, Helen Davids Minnie Muddiman, Sara Rice, Pearl Evans.

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 225

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Coleman, T. E. 14-15-56

Manassas Town Officials in 1915 G. R. Ratcliffe, C. R. C. Johnson, William Wheeler, E. A. Bland, R. S. Hynson, William H. Brown, Sr, Albert Speiden, Daniel Prescott, T. E. Coleman, E. R. Conner, C. E. Nash, James E. Nelson, R. M. Weir Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT), p. Cover, q.v.

Coleman, T. F. 14-25-140

T. F. Coleman House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 104
Published in Book

Coleman, Warren 14-36-18

Men's Bible Class c. 1960 Grace Methodist Church

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 85

Coleman, Warren E. 14-40-24

Emily Round, G. Raymond Ratcliffe and Warren E. Coleman selling war bonds Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 52

Coles District School 14-65-163

Coles District School

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.1)

Newspaper

Coles, G. 14-64-059

G. Coles, Gospel Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Coley, Sandra Lee 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Colgan, Senator 14-23-247

Senator Colgan, Mr. Lohmond, Marshall Hayden and Golda Welsh

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 130

Published in Book

Colgan, Senator 14-45-018

Senator Colgan

Aug 1986

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Collier, Lillie 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Collins House 14-25-070

Collins House, Lake Jackson (trees)

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 64

Published in Book

Collins, Ardis 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Collins, Ardis 14-68-047

Occoquan High School Class of 1932

Hazel Metzger, Evelyn Kidwell, Douglas Riley, Muriel Hicks, Frank Malcolm, Melissa Lacey, Katharine Brawner, William Pearson, Mildred Hornbaker, Ardis Collins, Myrtle Hensley, Frances Hinton, Russell Bolton, Katherine Pearsons, Louis Hinton.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 77

Published in Book 1932

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 201

Indexed As:

Description

### **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Collins, C. Joseph

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Collins, Pete 14-32-102

Pete Collins

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Collins, Ronald Wade 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Collins, Sandra Jane & Cindy Maria

14-32-068

Brentsville Courthouse with Sandra Jane Collins & Cindy Maria Collins

April 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Colonel Hulvey's School** 

14-65-187

In their prime, these buildings housed seven different private schools.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Colvin Family 14-95-07

Phillip, Woodrow, Genevieve, Wyatt and Sidney Colvin.

Published on Web Site

Colvin Family 14-95-08

Wyatt, Genevieve, Woodrow, Phillip, Emma and Sidney Colvin

Published on Web Site

Colvin, Callie 14-34-009

Hazelwood, the site of Truro, house with family (Callie Colvin photo)

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 7x4 p.14, q.v.

Colvin, Dora, Phillip and Wyatt

Dora Colvin with sons Phillip and Wyatt.

Published on Web Site

Colvin, Genevieve 14-95-10

Genevieve Colvin. She was a nurse.

Published on Web Site

Colvin, George 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

14-95-04

Colvin, George McCoy 14-95-01

George McCoy Colvin and Dora Rebecca Ruffner shortly after their marriage.

Published on Web Site

Colvin, George McCov 14-95-02

George McCoy Colvin in front of porch.

Published on Web Site

Colvin, George McCoy 14-95-05

George McCoy Colvin

Published on Web Site 1939

Colvin, George McCoy 14-95-06

George McCoy Colvin

Published on Web Site 1938

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 202

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Colvin, John Calhoun

13-02-04

John Calhoun Colvin, Scout for Hampton & Butler. Enlisted January 1864. Private SC Volunteers. Discarded from General Joseph E. Johnson's army, May 25, 1865

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Colvin, Lynn 14-34-010

Pilgrim's Rest, home of Mrs. Lynn Colvin

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 7x4 p.15, q.v.

Colvin, Phillip 14-95-03

Phillip Colvin with Shirley (dog).

Published on Web Site 1941

Colvin, Sidney 14-95-09

Sidney Colvin

Published on Web Site 1938

Colvin, Wyatt 14-95-11

Wyatt Colvin

Published on Web Site

Colvin, Wyatt 14-95-12

Wyatt Colvin in his later years.

Published on Web Site

Comer, Catherine 14-32-531

Counts Family

August 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Commerce Street, 308 Occoquan 14-03-288

308 Commerce Street building, Occoquan prior to 1889 construction of the Odd Fellows Hall.

January 2015, Occoquan Historical Society "Mill House Monthly"

Published in Newsletter

Commerce Street, Occoquan 14-68-024

Commerce Street, Occoquan with First Methodist Church "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 57

Published in Book

Commerce Street, Occoquan 14-68-082

Commerce Street, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 114

Published in Book

Commerce Street, Occoquan 14-68-087

Commerce & Washington Streets, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 118

Published in Book

Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement 14-70-001

Agencies, Inc.

Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies Inc.

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Undated assumed to be 2011

Published in Newsletter

Commons, The 08-06-153

Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas

Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "\_\_\_\_ Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden

(son of John)". Stone and wood frame building w/stone end collapsing.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 08-06-157 Commons, The Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "\_\_\_\_ Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Stone end of building. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Commons, The 08-06-158 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Distant view of building. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Commons, The 08-06-159 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Two story brick building. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Commons, The 08-06-154 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Same building difference view. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Commons, The 08-06-155 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Stone end view. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Commons, The 08-06-156 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Wooden end of building w/brick outer layer collapsing. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 **Commonwealth Telephone Company** 02-17-47 Commonwealth Telephone Company Man at utility work station Photo Prints - 8x10 1968 Annual Report 14-65-249 **Commonwealth Telephone Company** Commonwealth Telephone Company main building in Manassas 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.3) Newspaper **Commonwealth Telephone Company** 14-65-250 Commonwealth Telephone Company first structure 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.3) Newspaper **Commonwealth Telephone Company of Virginia** 14-28-048 Commonwealth Telephone Company of Virginia (inside view) Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 32 Published in Book 1970 **Compton Farm Cemetery** 16-01-397 Compton Farm Cemetery (2 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Compton Farm, Bristow

07-09-020

1997

May 1938

Sanders Farm, Bristow

Compton Farm, Bristow 11725 Gallop Lane

Photo Prints - 4x6

Compton, "Brother"

14-39-12

Manassas "White Rose" Baseball team with Bernard Trimmer, Walter Sanders, Allison Hooff, Ralph Larsen, Noel Lynn, Sr., Walker Merchant, Roland Utterback, Willard Perason, Wilbur Saunders, Clement Cornwell, Laycock, Billy Bryant, Charles Trimmer, Raymond Davis, Alton Mills, Bill Utterback and "Brother" Compton Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 77

Compton, A.

A. Compton, Co. C, 8th VA Regiment, Pickett's Division; Evergreen Guards

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Compton, Alexander

14-45-019

Sergeant Alexander Compton

Jan 1988

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR) Published in Newsletter

Compton, Alexander H.

14-38-028

Alexander H. Compton

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 1x2, p. 27

Compton, C. Lacey

14-03-376

Gerald Williams and C. Lacey Compton argued case for rezoning applicants.

Potomac News, Jan 26, 1967

Published in Newspaper

Compton, C. Lacey Sr.

14-91-033

C. Lacey Compton, Sr.

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Apr. 1969, p. 11

Published in Magazine

Compton, Lacey

14-65-207

Officers & members of the Board of the Piedmont Savings & Loan Association 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation

Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Compton, Mary

14-36-38

Women's Society of Christian Service, 25th Anniversary Nov. 1965. Myrtle Mitchell, Helen Eagle, Olive Fisher, Elsia Haddox. Indie Coleman, Kennie Hottle, Betty Johnson, Alverda Parrish, Jessie Blakemore, Mary Compton, Effie Marshall, Lizzie Kit, Ruth Sutphin, Helen Davids Minnie Muddiman, Sara Rice, Pearl Evans.

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 225

Compton, Mrs. C. B.

14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

Compton, William A., Sgt.

14-92-26

Sqt. William A. Compton, Co. D.

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973,7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Computer Components

14-03-226

Computer components by IBM, late 1950s.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Comstock, Patricia Lee

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

**Confederate artillery** 

14-66-187

Confederate artillery near Brawner's Farm during the Civil War, drawing.

July 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Confederate Batteries** 

14-34-111

Confederate Batteries and Encampment on the Potomac

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x6, p.114, q.v.

**Confederate Cemetery** 

16-01-003

Manassas City-Confederate Cemetery (4 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Confederate Cemetery** 

14-38-005

The Confederate Cemetery soldier monument

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 2x4, p. 11

Confederate Cemetery (No. 73, Vol.II)

19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10

September 1904

**Confederate Cemetery Monument** 

14-90-107

Confederate Cemetery Monument [2 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 104

Published in Book

Confederate Cemetery, Manassas

14-50-43

Confederate Cemetery Monument, Manassas

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 130

Published in Book

Confederate fort, Manassas

14-75-04

Orange and Alexandria RR engine in front of Confederate fort.

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

**Confederate Monument** 

08-06-170

Civil War Monument, Manassas

Large stone marker with Confederate soldier on top

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

**Confederate Monument** 

08-07-06

Confederate Monument, Manassas Cemetery

Stone monument with statue of a soldier on the top. H. H. Douglas photographer. Also a 3 x 5 color print.

Slides February 1974

**Confederate Monument** 

05-02-02

Confederate Monument, Manassas, VA

Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images /

Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

**Confederate Monument** 

14-11-10

Confererate Monument, Bull Run Battlefield

Photo copy from "History of Prince William County" (RELIC 975.5 CLA) - in RELIC Locked Case.

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken

**Confederate Monument** 

14-15-34

Confederate Monument and inscription

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4, p. 41, q.v.

**Confederate Monument** 

14-03-084

Confederate Monument at Manassas (Drawing)

Manassas Journal, 21 May 1897

Newspaper

**Confederate Monument** 

14-58-53

Manassas, Confederate Monument

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 296

Published in Book

**Confederate Monument** 

14-65-062

Confederate Monument in Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.3)

Newspaper

**Confederate Monument, Manassas** 

14-72-23

Confederate cemetery in Manassas monument and Henry Hill monument. Out of the Attic. The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), August 2013

Published in Calendar

**Confederate Munument** 

14-36-05

Confederate Monument with John R. Tillett, E. E. Meredith, General Huston, J. R. T. Thornton, Rev. Dr. Davis, General W. H. F. Lee, Jno. W. Daniel, Gen William H. Payne, R. Taylor Scott, sketch

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x4, p. 40

**Confederate Veterans of Manassas** 

14-65-259

Ewell Camp No. 16, Confederate Veterans of Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Conk, Robert Ralph

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

**Conner Building** 

14-25-143

Conner Building, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 105

Published in Book

Conner Building, Manassas

07-09-191

Conner Building, Manassas

2-photos

ca. 1906

Old Opera House

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

**Conner Family** 

13-01-01

Lebanon Hall

House with the Conner and Kincheloe Families standing in front. Reprint from August 22, 1999 edition of The Washington Post.

Photo Prints - 5x5

**Conner Family** 

14-56-08

The Conner Family 1981, p. 26

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book

**Conner family** 

14-65-086

E. R. Conner home on Sudley Road "Lebanon Hall" with Conner and Kincheloe families

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.10)

Newspaper 1910

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Conner home 14-65-086

E. R. Conner home on Sudley Road "Lebanon Hall" with Conner and Kincheloe families

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.10)

Newspaper

1910

Conner House 14-25-086

Conner House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 76

Published in Book

Conner House 14-55-11

Yellow hospital (aka Conner House, Manassas Park)

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Conner House 14-55-12

Yellow hospital (aka Conner House, Manassas Park)

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Conner House 14-88-050

Conner House, Manassas Park

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Conner House, Manassas Park 07-09-190

Conner House, Manassas Park

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Conner Opera House 14-38-094

Conner Opera House on Center Street

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.69

Conner Opera House 14-90-048

Conner Opera House street scene

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 46 & 62

Published in Newsletter

Conner, Abraham (1915-1991) 14-56-08

The Conner Family 1981, p. 26

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book

Conner, Abraham and Lovina 14-30-02

Conner Reunion, 1914. Abraham Conner, Lovina (Kinsel) Conner and family

Photo Published in "Sectarian Childrearing, The Dunkers (RELIC 649.109 CON) p. 1

Conner, Alvin (1924- ) 14-56-08

The Conner Family 1981, p. 26

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book

Conner, Alvin E. 14-30-01

Alvin E. Conner, M. D.

Photo Published in "Sectarian Childrearing, The Dunkers (RELIC 649.109 CON) p. xi

Xerox copy

Conner, Carroll 14-03-383

Carroll Conner signs copies of "People and Places in Lucasville, VA".

Bull Run Observer, 04 Jan 2008, p.11

Published in Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Conner, Carroll (1927-) 14-56-08

The Conner Family 1981, p. 26

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book

Conner, Catherine 03-02-20

Catherine Conner (middle) View of Circulation Desk

Photo Prints - 3x3 September 1973

Conner, Catherine 03-02-60

A party for Catherine Conner

Photo Prints - 3x3 August 1975

Conner, Catherine 03-02-61

A party for Catherine Conner with Philip Place

Photo Prints - 3x3 August 1975

Conner, Catherine 03-02-62

A party for Catherine Conner with Bernard Ames, Helen Ames and Philip Place.

Photo Prints - 3x3 August 1975

Conner, Catherine 03-02-63

A party for Catherine Conner

Photo Prints - 3x3 August 1975

Conner, Catherine 03-02-64

A party for Catherine Conner

Photo Prints - 3x3 August 1975

Conner, Catherine 03-02-60

A party for Catherine Conner

Photo Prints - 3x3 August 1975

Conner, E. R. 14-15-56

Manassas Town Officials in 1915 G. R. Ratcliffe, C. R. C. Johnson, William Wheeler, E. A. Bland, R. S. Hynson, William H. Brown, Sr, Albert Speiden, Daniel Prescott, T. E. Coleman, E. R. Conner, C. E. Nash, James E. Nelson, R. M. Weir Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT), p. Cover, q.v.

Conner, E. R. 14-03-066

E. R. Conner

"The Manassas Journal" 21 Sept 1931 and 24 Sept. 1931 p. 9

Newspaper

Conner, E. R. 14-38-072

Conner's Meat market on Center Street with E. R. Conner, Wilson Kite and T. J. Broaddus.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 4x4, p. 56

1934

Conner, E. R. 14-03-082

Conner, E. R.

"Milk Producers News" 1958, RELIC PWC Files - Farms

Published in Newsletter

Conner, E. R. 14-65-002

Store interior with Wilson Kite, T. J. Broaddus and E. R. Conner

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 2)

Newspaper 1900

Conner, E. R. 14-23-094

E. R. Conner at Piedmont Dairy Festival Parade

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 48
Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Conner, E. R. 14-23-250

Cleveland Risher, Jack Ratcliffe and E. R. Conner in drag

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 132

Published in Book

Conner, E. R. Family 14-38-135

E. R. Conner Family in front of their home Lebanon Hall

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x3, p.96

1911

Conner, E. R. Jr. 14-03-321

E. R. Conner, Jr.

Manassas Journal 12 Dec. 1940 p. 1A

Newspaper

Conner, Edgar 14-38-136

Elvere, Virginia, Edgar and Walser Conner

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.96

ca. 1910

Conner, Edward 14-38-108

Group of boys including Edward Conner, Paul Williams, Herman Lunsford, Bruce Hynson, Paul Bryant, Ellis Cornwell, Floyd Bryant, Emmett Rice, Emmett Cather, Martin Rice, Herman Bryant, Gilbert Merchant, Thornton Cornwell and Jack Lyon Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.78

Conner, Elmer H. & Jacob K. 14-30-04

Elmer H. Conner and Jacob K. Conner in springboard wagon

Photo Published in "Sectarian Childrearing, The Dunkers (RELIC 649.109 CON) p. 153

Published in Book

Conner, Elvera 14-13-010

Women's Rest Room, Manassas Railroad Station with (L-R) Unknown, Unknown, Unknown, Louise Merchant, Unknown, Annie Laurie Merchant, Elvera Conner, Mrs. John Burke

Photo No.: CUL0003 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) unknown

Conner, Elvere 14-23-018

Boy and dogs

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 9

Published in Book

Conner, Elvere 14-38-136

Elvere, Virginia, Edgar and Walser Conner

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.96

ca. 1910

Conner, Elvere & Virginia 14-23-118

Elvere & Virginia Conner in rocking chair

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 61

Published in Book

Conner, Jacob (Jake) (1919-2003) 14-56-08

The Conner Family 1981, p. 26

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia". (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book

Conner, Jake 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

#### **Prince William Public Library System** Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

14-65-094 Conner, Jess

Old Manassas Band with Dan Lewis, Danny Bell, J. I. Randall, G. Raymond Ratcliffe, Jeff Conner, Frank May, Wilson Wenrich 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.2)

Newspaper

Conner, Katherine 14-23-230

Katherine Conner reading to Tripp Hook and Lisa Harrover

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 120

Published in Book

Conner, Katherine 14-54-19

Katherine Conner

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Conner, Mary Virginia 14-38-023

Mary Virginia Conner

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p. 24

Conner, Minnie 14-23-020

Woman in front of Mutual Telephone company

Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 10

Published in Book

Conner, Minnie 14-23-154

Minnie Conner & Maude Kincheloe

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 76

Published in Book

Conner, Minnie 14-23-242

Mrs. Minnie Conner at telephone switchboard with 2 other ladies

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 127

Published in Book

Conner, Ruth E., Manassas 14-03-291

Hebron Seminary Graduates, 1920-1921 (8 individual photos)

The Prince William News, 2 June 1921, p. 2

Newspaper 1921

Conner, Sam 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Conner, Virginia 14-23-026

Wedding party of George Schultz and Beula Kincheloe with Dr. & Mrs. Small, Mr. Young, Viola D. Proffitt, Mabel Kincheloe,

Clifford B. Bear Sr., O. P. Waters Jr, Virginia Conner and Gladys Wine

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 13

Published in Book

Conner, Virginia 14-38-136

Elvere, Virginia, Edgar and Walser Conner

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.96

ca. 1910

Conner, Walser 14-38-136

Elvere, Virginia, Edgar and Walser Conner

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.96

ca. 1910

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Conner, Walser 14-38-140

Wedding of Frances Bushong to Sedrick Saunders with J. Jenkins Davies, Madeline McCoy, Hawes Davies, Rose Ratcliffe, Lowery Saunders, W. Sedrick Saunders, Frances Bushong, Rena Bevans, Jack Merchant, Esther Warren Pattie, Wallace Lynn and Walser Conner

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.99

1935

Conner, Walser 14-38-141

Edgar Rohr and Walser Conner on their wedding day

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x6, p.100

1944

Conner, Walser, Miss 14-03-382

Young ladies of the Manassas Junior Women's Club:

Mrs. Ř. Jackson Ratcliffe, Miss Walser Conner, Mrs. Sedrick Saunders, Mrs. Jack Royer, Mrs. Paul Arrington, Mrs. Connie Kincheloe, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Jr.

Manassas Journal, 03 Apr 1942, p.1

Published in Newspaper

Conner, William A., Manassas 14-03-291

Hebron Seminary Graduates, 1920-1921 (8 individual photos)

The Prince William News, 2 June 1921, p. 2

Newspaper 1921

Conner's Meat market 14-38-072

Conner's Meat market on Center Street with E. R. Conner, Wilson Kite and T. J. Broaddus.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 56

1934

Conner's Opera House 14-15-29

Conner's Opera House was often used for shows and plays during the teens and twenties and until recently was the off of The Journal Messenger

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4, p. 36, q.v.

Conner's Opera House 14-65-004

Conner's Opera house that now houses the Journal Messenger

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 2)
Newspaper

Connor, Edgar R. 14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal.

Newspaper

Conrad House 14-25-182

Conrad House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 129

Published in Book

Conrad House 14-34-125

Conrad House also know as Fairview

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6, p.126, q.v.

Constitution Day Tree Dedication 14-90-088

Constitution Day Tree Dedication by Manassas Kiwanis Club

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 81

Published in Book 1935

Constitution Oak 14-15-32

Constitution Oak

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x3, p. 38, q.v.

Continental Telephone Building 01-19-13

Continental Telephone Building

Slides October 1976

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Contraband 11-01-39

Wagons, oxen and people

"Contraband" - escaped slaves fleeing the war - place not known.

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Conway Family 14-54-20

Bobby, Marcia, Laura, Tim and Holly Conway

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Conway Robinson Memorial State Forest 14-25-227

Conway Robinson Memorial State Forest, Gainesville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 157

Published in Book

Conway Robinson State Forest 07-09-060

Conway Robinson State Forest

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Cook, Howard 14-65-238

Woodbridge Clay Products Company

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.8)

Newspaper

Cook, Kim 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Cook, Russel E. 14-91-007

Arthur J. Liedel and Russel E. Cook

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Nov. 1968, p. 16

Published in Magazine

Cook, Russell E. 14-65-214

Data Automation Design, Inc. of Woodbridge

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation

Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Cooke, Jim 01-19-06

Jim Cooke at Cedar Run Court house site restoring Marker #2

People in woods

Slides July 1974

Cooke, Jim 01-19-08

People in woods "Cooke"

Slides July 1975

Cooke, Jim 01-19-09

Jim Cooke at Cedar Run Court house site restoring Marker #2

Stone marker

Slides July 1974

Cooke, Jim 01-19-10

Jim Cooke at Cedar Run Court house site restoring Marker #2

Slides July 1974

Cooke, Jim 14-20-013

Jim Cooke

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x6; Page: 56

Cooke, Jim 14-44-16

Jim Cooke, p. 94

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 213

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Cooke, John R.

General John R.Cooke

Sep 1988

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Cooke, John R. General

14-44-35

14-45-020

General John R. Cooke, p. 139

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Cooke's Pharmacy building

14-88-143

Cooke's Pharmacy building, Manassas

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Cooksey, Howard

14-65-108

Historic reenactment in 1936 with

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section",

p.7)

Newspaper

Cookson, William Wallace

14-32-462

William Wallace Cookson, Cash, Patsy and Gary Keys

July 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Cooper, George

14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Cooper, Mamie Mae Ledman (1891-1974)

14-32-533

Ethel Breeden

August 2011 [This photo was later identified by Elaine Visger Dennison as Mamie Mae Ledman Burke Cooper (1891-1974) the grandmother of Ethel Breeden], Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Cooper's Shop, Occoquan

14-68-035

Cooper's Shop, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 67

Published in Book

Cope Ford

14-28-019

Cope Ford

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 14

Published in Book

1970

Cope Ford

14-65-110

Cope Ford Building, Woodbridge

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section",

p.7)

Newspaper

Copeland, Carolyn

14-66-070

The Haymarket Woman's Club participating in a countywide anti-litter project.

September 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Corbin, Carolyn Ann

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper

May 1965

Indexed As:

Description **Compilers Notes**  **Photo Collection Index Format** 

Corbin, Thompson

Photo No.

Date Taken

14-49-17

Girl standing in chair. [she is about 1 year old and believed to be the daughter of Corbin Thompson]

Digitally scanned Prints

14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Corder, B. & C.

14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97 Published in Book

Cornell, Betty

14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

June 1949

Cornell, Bob

14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Cornell, Emma

14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

June 1949

Cornell. Ruth

14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8; Page:82

June 1949

Cornell, Thelma

14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8; Page:82

June 1949

Corner, Catherine

14-32-005

Students attending the 77th school reunion, September 10, 2005 October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Corner, Catherine

14-32-064

Remembering Brentsville by Catherine (Counts) Corner March 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Corner, Catherine

14-32-411

Brentsville School 2009 Class Reunion

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Corner, Catherine (Counts)** 

14-32-323

Students who attended the 2008 Brentsville One-Room School Reunion

October 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Corner. Catherine (Counts)** 

14-32-560

14-32-221

Former students of Brentsville One-Room School, Freddy Wolfe, Casper Whetzel, Frank Golladay, Lucy (Bean) Hartman, Nancy (Keys) Shelby, Gladys (Wolfe) Eanes, Frances (Keys) Duckett and Catherine (Counts) Corner

November 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter October 2012

**Corner, Catherine Counts** 

Catherine Counts Corner

August 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter July 14, 2007

**Corner, Catherine Lorraine Counts** 

14-32-153

Catherine Lorraine Counts Corner

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Cornwall, Emory 04-01-32

Steam engine with Raymond Spittle of Nokesville and Emory Cornwall of Manassas

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was"

Other Media

Cornwall, Emory 04-01-32A

Steam engine with Raymond Spittle of Nokesville and Emory Cornwall of Manassas

Original of photo no. 04-01-32

Photo Prints - 6x8

**Cornwell Family** 14-23-134

Louise Beavers, Christine & Aline Cornwell at Old Occoquan Bridge

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 67

Published in Book

**Cornwell Family members** 

14-23-109

First Aid Class - mid 1930s

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 55

Published in Book

Cornwell House, Brentsville 07-09-125

Cornwell House, Brentsville

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2001

**Cornwell Place** 14-32-251

"Old Cornwell Place" reportedly built in the 1830s

December 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

14-88-046 **Cornwell Place** 

Old Cornwell Place home of Thomas 7 Cornelia Cornwell, Brentsville

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net) Published on Web Site

Photo Prints - 4x5

**Cornwell-Fair Cemetery** 16-01-263

Cornwell- Fair Cemetery (2 photos)

**Cornwell-Fair-Renoe Cemetery** 16-01-255

Cornwell-Fair-Renoe Cemetery (8 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Cornwell, Anna 14-13-030

Brentsville Home Demonstration Club with (2nd row) Mrs. Mammie Keys, unknown, Jesse Wetzel, Mrs. Troy Counts, Mrs. Cash Keys, Mrs. Ora Keys, unknown, Mrs. Emma Wolfe, Mrs. Breeden, unknown, Mrs. Hazel Steven, Mrs. Petty, unknown, Mrs.

Pedersen, Mrs. Seymore. (1st row) Helga Petersen, unknown, Anna Cornwell, Virginia Bradshaw, Louise Keys

Photo No.: CUL0129 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Cornwell, Anna 14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Cornwell, Anna Mae (Funeral Card) 18-01-11

Anna Mae Cornwell (6 Jun 1922 - 31 Oct 1996)

Cornwell, Ben 14-23-011

Knights of Pythias

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 6

Published in Book

Cornwell, Ben 14-65-001

Main Street Manassas with The Journal building, Ben Cornwell and Dave Green

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 1)

Newspaper 1900

Cornwell, Bunkie 14-23-056

**Bunkie Cornwell** 

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 30

Published in Book

Cornwell, Clement 14-39-12

Manassas "White Rose" Baseball team with Bernard Trimmer, Walter Sanders, Allison Hooff, Ralph Larsen, Noel Lynn, Sr., Walker Merchant, Roland Utterback, Willard Perason, Wilbur Saunders, Clement Cornwell, Laycock, Billy Bryant, Charles

Trimmer, Raymond Davis, Alton Mills, Bill Utterback and "Brother" Compton Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 77

Cornwell, Cumberland 14-23-054

Cumberland Cornwell

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 30

Published in Book

Cornwell, Delly 14-23-058

**Delly Cornwell** 

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 31

Published in Book

Cornwell, Edith 14-23-231

Peggy Posey and Edith Cornwell with recruiting sign

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 121

Published in Book

Cornwell, Elizabeth 14-03-157

Children with John W. Prescott

Published 6 April 1967 Manassas Journal, sec. C

Newspaper 1911

Cornwell, Elizabeth 16-01-255-06

Elizabeth E. Cornwell Cemetery marker, Cornwell-Fair Cemetery Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Cornwell, Ellis 14-38-108

Group of boys including Edward Conner, Paul Williams, Herman Lunsford, Bruce Hynson, Paul Bryant, Ellis Cornwell, Floyd Bryant, Emmett Rice, Emmett Cather, Martin Rice, Herman Bryant, Gilbert Merchant, Thornton Cornwell and Jack Lyon

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.78

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Cornwell, Essie 14-32-480

Essie Cornwell (born July 1893) daughter of Edward Cornwell who was Emma Cornwell (Cooksey's Brother).

October 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1959-60

Cornwell, Frances Luther House

14-03-122

Frances Luther Cornwell House, Cornwelltown, NW of Purcellville, Prince William County (4 copies, each with different notation)

Digitally scanned Prints

Cornwell, Franklin 14-32-005

Students attending the 77th school reunion, September 10, 2005

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Cornwell, Franklin 14-32-011

Franklin Cornwell

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Cornwell, Franklin 14-32-087

Franklin Cornwell

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Cornwell, Franklin 14-32-228

Franklin Cornwell, school photo

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Cornwell, Harry 14-23-055

Harry Cornwell

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 30

Published in Book

Cornwell, Henry B, Rose Ella and Delly

14-23-009

Family faces

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 4
Published in Book
1880s

Cornwell, James 14-23-285

James Cornwell in Army uniform

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 144

Published in Book

Cornwell, Louise 14-23-232

Peggy Posey and Louise Cornwel I in ront of old Woodbine School

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 121

Published in Book

Cornwell, Maggie 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Cornwell, Murm and Rena Crouch 14-23-243

Church of God note-burning with Zella Tiller, Murm Cornwell, Herbert Crouch, S. D. Pittman, Preston Kohn and Rena Crouch

Cornwell

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 128

Published in Book

Cornwell, Richard 14-23-057

Richard Cornwell

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 31
Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Cornwell, Roy S. 16-01-103-02

Roy S. Cornwell Cemetery Marker, Woodbine Baptist Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

FIIOIO FIIIIS - 3X3 COIO

Cornwell, Thornton
14-38-108
Group of boys including Edward Conner, Paul Williams, Herman Lunsford, Bruce Hynson, Paul Bryant, Ellis Cornwell, Floyd Bryant, Emmett Rice, Emmett Cather, Martin Rice, Herman Bryant, Gilbert Merchant, Thornton Cornwell and Jack Lyon

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.78

Cornwell, Vernard 14-23-059

Vernard Cornwell

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 31

Published in Book

Cornwell, Zella 14-23-235

Zella Cornwell with 1st grade class of Woodbine in 1957

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 122

Published in Book 1957

Cornwell.lda and Bob 14-23-258

Ida and Bob Cornwell celebrate 70th wedding anniversary

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 135

Published in Book

Cornwell's Garage 14-35-050

Cornwell's Garage in 1947 on Main Street

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 91

Cornwell's Garage 14-38-079

Cornwell's Garage on Main Street

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x5, p. 60

1947

Jan. 19, 1968

Cornwell's Garage 14-39-04

Cornwell's Garage

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 21

c. 1947

Cornwelltown 14-03-122

Frances Luther Cornwell House, Cornwell Town, NW of Purcellville, Prince William County (4 copies, each with different notation)

Digitally scanned Prints

Cornwick, Elwood & Hannelore 14-23-152

Cpl. & Mrs. Elwood Corwick Wedding Photo

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 75

Published in Book

Correll, C. E. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Corrnell, R. L. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Corum House 08-06-216

Corum house, Thoroughfare

Two story house with additions in poor repair.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 3, 1977

Corum House, Thoroughfare 07-09-108

Sinclair House, Thoroughfare

7-photos

Corum House

Photo Prints - 4x6 29 Jun 1997

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 219

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Corum House, Thoroughfare

 $Corum\ House,\ Thorough fare$ 

2-photos

**Bull Run Mountains** 

Photo Prints - 4x6

07-09-158

Costello, Brad 14-22-098

Brad Costello in front of the fire place of the Stage Coach Inn

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:93

ca 1972

Costello, Pete 14-36-36

Easter 1996, Milton Rodgers, Dr. John T. Martin, Pete Costello

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 144

Costello, Steve 14-22-099

Stage Coach Inn with Steve Costello

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:94

1988

Costello's Cafe 07-09-049

Haymarket Bank Building, Haymarket

Costello's Cafe

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Cottage Tavern 14-34-108

Cottage Tavern

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x5, p.104, q.v.

Cotton Mill 14-34-096

Cotton Mill ruins, Occoquan

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6, p.96, q.v.

Cotton Mill, Occoquan 14-68-016

Cotton Mill, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 39

Published in Book

Counts Family 14-32-531

Counts Family

August 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Counts, Catherine 14-32-064

Remembering Brentsville by Catherine (Counts) Corner March 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Counts, Cheryl and Bo 14-32-402

Keys family Easter Sunday 1953

September 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Counts, Delores 14-32-325

**Delores Counts** 

October 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Counts, Hazel 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Counts, Howard 14-32-341

**Howard Counts** 

November 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Counts, Howard & Gilbert 14-32-531

Counts Family

August 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Counts, Howard Elgin 14-32-504

Howard Elgin Counts wile serving in the U.S.C.G.

, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Counts, Howard Elgin II 14-32-285

Howard Elgin Counts II remembers Brentsville

May 2008 & June 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Counts, Howard Elgin II 14-32-505

Howard Elgin Counts II serving in the U. S. N. SeaBees

, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Counts, John 14-32-531

Counts Family

August 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Counts, John & Victoria 14-32-490

John & Victoria Counts, Fall 1902

December 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Counts, Johnnie 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Counts, Mamie Atlee 14-32-491

James Mifflin Keys, Jr. and Mamie Atlee Counts on their wedding day, 05 Sep 1922

December 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Counts, Minnie 14-32-120

The Willing Helpers Club

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Counts, Minnie & Troy 14-32-531

Counts Family

August 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Counts, Mrs. Minnie (Keys) 14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Counts, Mrs. Troy

14-13-030

Brentsville Home Demonstration Club with (2nd row) Mrs. Mammie Keys, unknown, Jesse Wetzel, Mrs. Troy Counts, Mrs. Cash Keys, Mrs. Ora Keys, unknown, Mrs. Emma Wolfe, Mrs. Breeden, unknown, Mrs. Hazel Steven, Mrs. Petty, unknown, Mrs.

Pedersen, Mrs. Seymore. (1st row) Helga Petersen, unknown, Anna Cornwell, Virginia Bradshaw, Louise Keys

Photo No.: CUL0129 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Counts, Rome 14-32-536

Rome Counts

August 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Counts, Troy 14-32-503

Troy Counts (lower right) while serving as a "mule skinner" with the U. S. Army, Douglas AZ 1916

, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Counts, Troy & Verona

14-32-537

Troy & Verona at the grave of their father, John Baptist Riley Counts

August 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1987

Counts, Verona 14-32-002

Congradulations and Happy 100th Birthday to Ms. Verona (Counts) (Bean) Craig, Brentsville's Oldest Student! October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Counts, Verona 14-32-059

One-hundred years of memories, Verona (Counts) (Bean) Craig

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**County Advisory Committee** 

14-82-21

Advisory Committee, group shot around a table, some with their backs to the camera, no names.

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter Sep. 1978

Court House, Brentsville 02-21-69

Brentsville Court House

Slides

Courthouse, Brentsville (4th) 14-03-283

Brentsville Courthouse

Washington Post, Rotogravure Section, 11 Sep 1938

Newspaper 1938

14-90-045

Courthouse, Manassas 14-67-14

Prince William's County Courthouse in Manassas, the county seat since 1894

Published in Magazine

Courthouse, Prince William County
Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas [ 5 photos}

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975,52734 Sie) p. 39-41 & 76

Published in Newsletter

Courtney, John Marshall 14-65-028

John Marshall Courtney

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)
Newspaper

Covengton, Supervisor 14-32-519

Supervisor Covington addressing the attendees

June 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Coverston, Boyd

04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Coverston, Walter & Florence

14-03-430

Walter & Florence Coverston Wedding 3-6-1919

Xerox copy

1919

Covington, Mrs. W. G.

14-39-07

Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39

1921

Covington, Rita (Thompson)

14-03-404

Rita (Thompson) Covington and Florence (Bray ) Stevens at Hatmark School, 9333 Lee Highway in 1909.

Unsourced artcle filed in RELIC Historic Sties file "Cockpit Point Confederate Battery"

Published in Magazine 1909

Covington, W. Mrs.

14-65-263

1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)
Newspaper

Cowne, Bart 04-01-35

Bart Cowne son of Mr. and Mrs. Lloyd Cowne

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [9-19-80 p. A8]

Other Media

Cowne, Bart 04-01-35A

Bart Cowne son of Mr. and Mrs. Lloyd Cowne

Original of photo no. 04-01-35

Photo Prints - 8x10

Cowne, Bart 14-76-02

Young Bart Cowne gets his daily calf ready for competition.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.5

Published in Book

Cox, Elvere 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

Cox, Frank D. Mrs. 14-65-264

Bethlehem Good Housekeepers' Club in 1968

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Cox, Luther 14-38-179

Manassas Police Smilie Hobbs, Clark Nalls, Richard Schultz, Gene Brown, Luther Cox, C. K. Lyles and Chief Bernie Reed with unidentified Cub Scout

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.127

ca. 1950

Cox, Mrs. 14-32-400

Brentsville Girl Scout Picnic down at Seymours Island August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Cox, Wayne 14-23-190

Manassas Lumber Co. Little League baseball team: Jimmy Street, Stewart Vetter, Bob Boyd, Harry Bowman, Buddy Allison, Wayne Cox, Freddie Smith, Buzzy Ritenow, Chip Rohr, Butch Smoot, David Lowe, Danny Brooks, Josly Luck, Joe Harris and Larry Carney

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96
Published in Book

Crabell, Mark 14-23-214

Manassas JournalMmessenger's contest

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 112 Published in Book

Crabtree, George Walkins 14-32-550

Rev. George Walkins Crabtree, Prison Evangelist of the Southern Presbyterian Church

March 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Craig, Mrs. Verona 14-32-071

Mrs. Verona Craig (Brentsville oldest living mother) and family

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Craig, Ms. Verona 14-32-002

Congradulations and Happy 100th Birthday to Ms. Verona (Counts) (Bean) Craig, Brentsville's Oldest Student! October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Craig, Verona 14-32-059

One-hundred years of memories, Verona (Counts) (Bean) Craig February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Craig, Verona 14-32-239

Verona Craig - almost 102 years old

October 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Craig, Verona (Counts) (Bean) 14-32-579

Verona (Counts) (Bean) Craig born in Cleveland VA, Oct. 27 1905

Oct. 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1944

Craig, Verona Counts Bean 14-32-572

Verona Counts Bean Craig

May 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Crane, Mary McKim, Jr. 14-03-289

Haymarket area farm photos (36 photos)

Found at: http://photogrammar.yale.edu

Photogrammar is a web-based platform for organizing, searching, and visualizing the 170,000 photographs from 1935 to 1945 created by the United States Farm Security Administration and Office of War Information (FSA-OWI).

Ms. Crane's farm also featured in "Talk About Trouble" (RFLIC 975 5042Tal). Published on Web Site

Credit Bureau of Prince William County

14-28-052

Credit Bureau of Prince William County

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 33

Published in Book 1970

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Creekside Development** 

07-09-055

Red Fence Farm, Gainesville

Bell Farm & McCuin Farm

Torn down for Creekside development

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Creel, Virginia

14-82-20

14-28-085

Virginia Creel

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter

Sep. 1978

**Crest Quality Cleaners and Launderers** 

Crest Quality Cleaners and Launderers

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 49

Published in Book 1970

Crewdson, Bob and Lois

14-43-03

Rev. Robert H. andLois Crewdon

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book

Crewe, Brenda (Melvin)

14-32-559

Benda (Melvin) Crewe

October 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Crews Family** 

14-54-21

Daniel, Janice, Karen and Debra Crews

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Crigler & Camper's Store

14-03-091

Crigler & Camper's Store interior in the Nicol Building (Darwing)

Manassas Journal, 15 Dec 1905, p. 5

Newspaper

Crismond, Mr.

14-23-156

Iwo Jima Memorial at Quantico MCB; Sgt. Abrams, Franklin Keys, Samuel Ferguson, Mr. Crismond & PFC Tino Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 78 1951

Published in Book

**Crisp Brothers** 

04-02-06

Crisp Brothers - two men working on outside of building

Photo Prints - 4x6

Crites, Adam

14-65-241

Johnson Tool & Die Co.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.9)

Newspaper

Crockett, Woodrow

14-45-021

Lt. Col. Woodrow Crockett

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Croft, Donna Lee

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper

May 1965

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Cronkite, William 14-03-259

Maudie Fairfax and wife Mary Frances Pettitt, Katie Fairfax and husband Eppa Hunton Davis, Ivy Fairfax and husband William

Cronkite

Booklet donated by Darlene Thompson 4/17/12 located in Family File: Fairfax

Xerox copy

**Format** 

Cross, A. A. Farm & House (No. 71, Vol.II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Date Taken

Cross, Beatrice 14-23-033

**Beatrice Cross** 

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x5; Page: 18

Published in Book

Cross, Beatrice 14-23-041

Bell's Confectionery with Beatrice Cross

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 23

Published in Book

Cross, Beatrice 14-23-091

Rector and Cross families at West Center Street

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 47

Published in Book

Cross, Elizabeth 14-66-154

Elizabeth Cross in front of Stepney

October 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1938

Cross, J. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Cross, Octavia, Walter and Arthur 14-23-022

Cross family photo

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 11

Published in Book 1904

Cross, Pemmie 14-23-006

Pemmie Cross

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x5; Page: 3

Published in Book

Crouch Cemetery 16-01-258

Crouch Cemetery (2 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Crouch Family 14-23-207

Crouch and Kohn boys with woodworking project

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 105

Published in Book

Crouch family members 14-23-109

First Aid Class - mid 1930s

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 55

Published in Book

Crouch, Charlie 14-66-252

Southern Railway workers: Mr. Woodyard, James King, Aubrey King and Charlie Crouch

July 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1930s/40s

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Crouch, Elgiva Davis

16-01-268-01

Elgiva Davis Crouch Cemetery Marker, Allen-Fletcher Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Crouch, Herbert

14-23-169

Quantico Marine School's Elctric Shop with Herbert Crouch

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 85

Published in Book

Crouch, Herbert

14-23-243

Church of God note-burning with Zella Tiller, Murm Cornwell, Herbert Crouch, S. D. Pittman, Preston Kohn and Rena Crouch Cornwell

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 128

Published in Book

Crouch, Thomas & Lucy E.

16-01-171-06

Thomas & Lucy E. Crouch Cemetery Marker, Buckhall Methodist Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Crouch, Wendell and Carl

4-23-16

Saylors Park Nursery train with Wayne and Wendell Kohn and David and Carl Crouch

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 84

Published in Book

Croushor, Edward Lee Roy

14-32-266

14-32-593

Edward Lee Roy Croushorn

February 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Croushorn, Mary (Hartman)

Mary (Hartman) Croushorn May 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Croushorn, Paul

14-03-349

Brentsville District High School Class of 1954 reunion group: Helen Graves, Nancy Tiller, Sarah Burke, Paul Croushorn, Lois Alderman, Laura Sloper, Warren Manuel.

The Bull Run Observer, 22 July 2016, p. 25

Newspaper

Crown, Jim

Jim Crown collection of photos of the Lane-Evergreen-Ashmore-Berryman Cemetery

Series 16, Group 4

Digitally scanned Prints

Crown, Jim

14-03-165

Site of Cedar Run Courthouse, MCB Quantico (set of 3 photos) with Virginia Johnson given by Jim Crown 12-10-09
Photo Prints - 3x5

Crum, Sydney

14-76-01

Sydney Crum of Cherokee Tears Farm in Nokesville, 6-yrs old

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), Cover Photo

Published in Book

Crummett, Adeline

14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8; Page:82

June 1949

Crummett, Helen

14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8; Page:82

June 1949

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Crummett, Herbert 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Crummett, Jean 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Crummetts Store, Greenwich 07-09-054

Crummetts Store, Greenwich

2-photos Vint Hill Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2001

Crumpaker, E. C. 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Crupper, Joseph L. 14-03-381

Joseph L. Crupper, candidate for representative form 8th Congressional District

Manassas Democrat, 29 Oct 1914, p.5

Published in Newspaper

Cruz Motel 14-28-094

Cruz Motel

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 52

Published in Book 1970

Cub Run Primitive Baptist Church 14-03-162

Cub Run Primitive Baptist Church

Architectural Survey (RELIC 975.5201 Ste)

Xerox copy

Cubbage, Saylor C., Midland 14-03-291

Hebron Seminary Graduates, 1920-1921 (8 individual photos)

The Prince William News, 2 June 1921, p. 2

Newspaper 1921

Cullen, Lois 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

Cullers, Louis Anne 14-65-045

Louis Anne Cullers

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Cummingham, Edward 14-03-403

Edward Cunningham and Tom Nelson work on the foundation for the newly move Old Bethel Methodist Church.

WashingtonPost 3 Nov. 1977 p. 3

Published in Newspaper

Cummings, Rev. A. J. 14-63-11

Reverand A. J. Cummings, Baptist preacher at Belle Haven Church

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.52

Published in Book

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** 

Description Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes Cunningham-Mountcastle Funeral Home** 14-65-201 Cunningham-Mountcastle Funeral Home 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.8) Newspaper Curran, Suzanne 10-01-01 Union Baptist Church Cemetery with Nancy Keaton, Bob Keaton, Suzanne Curran and two others Six people in a cemetery Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998 Curran, Suzanne 10-01-02 Union Baptist Church Cemetery with \_\_\_\_\_, \_\_\_\_, Suzanne Curran, \_\_\_\_\_, and Nancy Keaton. Six people in a cemetery Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998 **Curren Family** 14-54-23 Paul, Linda, Forrest, Mark and Eva Curren Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud) Published in Book Curren, Eva 14-54-22 Eva Curren Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud) Published in Book Currier, Nathaniel 14-45-022 Nathaniel Currier Sep 1989 Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR) Published in Newsletter Curtin, S. C. (fireman of lead engine) 14-03-002 Southern Railway System Trainmen group photo. Pictured rear I. to r.: S. C. Curtin; H. D. Hansbrough; Art Brown (of WOL); front I. to r.: Clyde R. Yowell; Thomas S. Hunter; Russ Hodges (of WOL). Group of four trainmen who brought the body of Franklin D. Roosevelt to Washington from Warm Springs, GA being interviewed by two announcers on WOL Radio. Photo donated by Martin R. Runaldue who worked with the trainmen but is not shown in the photo. Digitally scanned April 14, 1945 Curtis, Don 14-03-366 Eleanor Lee Templeman and Don Curtis. Potomac News, March 24, 1975, A4 Published in Newspaper Curtis, Eugene 14-03-043 Members of the Manassas High School basketball team (later to become Osbourn High School ) in 1938 included from the left Eugene Curtis, William Knox Harry Parrish, Dee Vetter, Kite Roseberry, Guy Bowers, Marvin Gillum and Dick Haydon Potomac News 30 May 2006, p. A3 & Manassas Journal Messenger, 30 May 2006, p.A3 Newspaper **Curtis, James** 16-01-319-03 James Curtis Cemetery Marker, Pinn Cemetery Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Curtis, Jesse 14-17-19

Jesse Curtis, March 17, 1971

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 85

**Curtis. Nellie** 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

**Indexed As:** 

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Curtis, Sonja Faye

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Cushing Farm & House (No. 85, Vol.II)

19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10

September 1904

**Cushing, Robber Brown** 

13-02-07

Robert Brown Cushing, Private, Co. A, 4th VA [pictured as an old man, in civilian cloths].

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

**Cushing, Robert** 

13-02-08

Robert B. Cushing, Co. A, 4th VA Calvary. 16yrs of age, [in uniform]

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Cushing, Robert Brown

14-17-21

Robert Brown Cushing, Civil War era photo

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x3; page: 86

Cushing, Robert B.

14-15-33

Robert B. Cushing, 1846-1945

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x4, p. 40, q.v.

Cushing, Robert B.

15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

**Cushing, Robert Brown** 

04-01-21

Robert Brown Cushing

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [5-9-80]

Other Media

**Cushing, Robert Brown** 

14-17-20

Robert Brown Cushing, May 9, 1980

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x4; page: 86

Cushing, Robert Brown

13-01-10

Robert Brown Cushing, Civil War "carte de visite"

Bull Run Observer Newspaper, Jan 29, 2010

Published in Newsletter

**Custard, Charles** 

14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Custard, Madeleine

14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

D'Andrea, Joe

14-66-172

Cpl Joe D'Andrea and his brother John

November 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine ca 1942

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

D'Andrea, John 14-66-172

Cpl Joe D'Andrea and his brother John

November 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine ca 1942

Dairy Festival 14-22-073

Dairy Festival

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:76

Dairy Festival 14-35-047

The 1935 Manassas Dairy Festival held on Annaburg's grounds

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 3x3, p. 87

Dairy Festival 14-65-107

Dairy Festival Parade ca. 1930 (2-photos)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section",

p.7)

Newspaper

Dale Blvd. & Minnieville Rd. 02-21-39

Minnieville & Dale Blvd., aerial (4 slides)

Slides Oct 87

Dale City 02-07-47

Dale City sign and stone wall Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 6x6

Dale City 14-28-027

Dale City street scene

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 7, page 19 (color)

Published in Book 1970

Dale City 14-65-122

Dale City Houses

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section, p.1)

Newspaper

Dale City 14-65-127

Townhouse clusters in Dale City

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section, p.4)

Newspaper

Dale City Interchange 02-21-37

Dale City Interchange, aerial (4 slides)

Slides Oct 87

Dale City Little league 14-28-102

Dale City Little League

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 56

Published in Book 1970

Dale City Moose Lodge 14-23-265

Dale City Moose Lodge oficers

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 139

Published in Book 1969

Dale City Volunteer Fire Department 14-91-010

Occoquan-Woodbridge-Lorton Fire Department and Dale City Volunteer Fire Department ground breakings

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Dec. 1968, p. 11

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Daley, Falbia Jane

14-03-433

Photo No.

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

**Format** 

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Date Taken

Daltener, Christine 14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Dam 01-06-11

Dam

Photo Prints - 3x5

Dam 01-06-12

Dam

Same as photo no. 01-06-11 slightly different view

Photo Prints - 3x5

Dam 01-06-13

Dam

Same as photo no. 01-06-11 slightly different view

Photo Prints - 3x5

Dam Marumsco Village 02-12-05

Dam Marumsco Village

Boys fishing

Photo Prints - 8x10

Dam, Lake Jackson 14-65-083

An early shot of the Lake Jackson Dam when the sluice gate was in operation as part of an electric generating plant. 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.8)

Newspaper

Dam, Lake Jackson 14-32-576

Lake Jackson Dam under construction

July 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Dane House 14-03-078

Dane House on Minnieville Road , painting with Civil War soldiers

Photo Prints - 8x10

Daniel, Ida 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Daniel, Jno. W. 14-36-05

Confederate Monument with John R. Tillett, E. E. Meredith, General Huston, J. R. T. Thornton, Rev. Dr. Davis, General W. H. F.

Lee, Jno. W. Daniel, Gen William H. Payne, R. Taylor Scott, sketch

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x4, p. 40

Daniels, Karen Lee 14-65-038

Karen Lee Daniels

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)
Newspaper

Darley, Charles 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Darley, Marlene

14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

August 2012

Darta Automation Design, Inc.

14-65-214

Data Automation Design, Inc. of Woodbridge

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Data Automation Design, INc.

14-65-215

Data Automation Design Inc., keypunch operators

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Daugherty, Dennis Jack

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Daughtry, Sylvester Jr.

14-70-001

Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies Inc.

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Undated assumed to be 2011

Published in Newsletter

Davenport, Mrs. J. P.

14-23-295

Mrs. J. P. Davenport, Mrs. Richard C. Haydon Jr., Bill Wood and Floyd Bryant

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 149

Published in Book

David Family 14-63-20

Davis Family: Ella, Ray, Anna & Margaret

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.59

Published in Book

DAvid,Mamie 14-33-18

Mamie Davis, June 1916, Occoq

Occoquan Historical Society calendar 2015 ( RELIC 975.5273 Occ)uan

In Calendar 1916

Davies, Elwood 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Davies, Hawes 14-38-140

Wedding of Frances Bushong to Sedrick Saunders with J. Jenkins Davies, Madeline McCoy, Hawes Davies, Rose Ratcliffe, Lowery Saunders, W. Sedrick Saunders, Frances Bushong, Rena Bevans, Jack Merchant, Esther Warren Pattie, Wallace Lynn and Walser Conner

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.99

1935

Davies, Hawes T. 14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men

Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal.

Newspaper

Davies, J. Jenkins 14-38-140

Wedding of Frances Bushong to Sedrick Saunders with J. Jenkins Davies, Madeline McCoy, Hawes Davies, Rose Ratcliffe, Lowery Saunders, W. Sedrick Saunders, Frances Bushong, Rena Bevans, Jack Merchant, Esther Warren Pattie, Wallace Lynn and Walser Conner

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.99

1935

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Davis (Mamie) Park, Occoquan

Mamie Davis Park, Occoquan

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Davis Beach 14-13-112

County 4-H picnic at Davis Beach

Photo No.: CUL0086 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1935

14-74-14

Davis Cemetery 16-01-250

Davis Cemetery (4 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Davis Family 16-01-016-02

M. M. Davis, Bettie L. Davis, Irvin Davis, and Raymond Davis Cemetery Marker, Cedar Run Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Davis Family 16-01-042

Davis Family Cemetery (2 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Davis Family 16-01-250-03

Nancy L., Newman W., Edward S. Davis Cemetery Marker, Davis Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Davis General Store 14-03-266

Hoadly Post Office & Davis General Store (2 photos)

Xerox copy

Davis Home (Mamie & Helen), Occoquan 14-74-13

Mamie & Helen Davis Home, Occoquan

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site ca. 1890

Davis, Ada 14-32-390

Ada Davis, wife of French Davis is buried in the Williams Cemetery, Brentsvillle

July 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Davis, Ada 14-32-623

Ada Davis

January 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Davis, Alex 04-01-43

Alex and Powell Davis & Walter Haislip

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was"

Other Media

Davis, Alex 04-01-43A

Alex and Powell Davis & Walter Haislip

Original of photo no. 04-01-43.

Photo Prints - 6x8

Davis, Amon 14-63-14

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book 1905

Davis, Anthony 14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical information for various people in the photo]

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Davis, Barkley (Fatz) 14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Davis, Beach 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Davis, C. W. 14-23-112

Quantico Masonic Lodge officers in 1934

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 57

Published in Book

Davis, Captain Lucien A. 14-19-003

Confederate Headstone of Captain Lucien A. Davis, Brentsville

Photo published in "100 Old Cemeteries of Prince William County" by E. R. Conner, III; (RELIC 975.527 CON); photo size: 4x5;

Page: 207

Davis, Catrin 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Davis, Colin 14-66-133

Executive Director Colin Davis, BARN transitional housing

July 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Davis, Daisey Virginia 14-84-06

Daisey Virginia Davis (1885-1968) Occoquan, VA [married Daniel Reid]

Photo Prints - 4x6

Davis, Deacon James 08-02-05

Gravestone inscribed: "Our Father Deacon James Davis Born March 10, 1806 Died January 16, 1879"

PRWMCO-BACO-5. Tony P. Wrenn photographer.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 30, 1969

Davis, Emio 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Davis, Emma Jackson (Williams) 14-32-622

Emma Jackson (Williams) Davis

January 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Davis, Eppa Hunton 14-03-259

Maudie Fairfax and wife Mary Frances Pettitt, Katie Fairfax and husband Eppa Hunton Davis, Ivy Fairfax and husband William

Cronkite

Booklet donated by Darlene Thompson 4/17/12 located in Family File: Fairfax

Xerox copy

Davis, Erin 14-76-40

Mary Clarke, long-time head of the Dairy Goat Department with granddaughters Sammi, Ashley and 4-H er Erin Davis.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.99

Published in Book

Davis, Eugene 14-03-067

**Eugene Davis** 

"The Manassas Journal" 21 Sept 1931 and 24 Sept. 1931 p. 9

Newspaper

Davis, Eunice M. Swart 16-01-088-04

Eunice M. Swart Davis Cemetery Marker, Swart Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Indexed As:** 

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Davis, Eva (Downs) 14-84-01

Family group: William Downs, Eva (Downs) Davis, Blach Downs, Lynn Thomasson, Archie Downs, Jerome Downs, Willie Powell

and Joseph DAvis.

Photo Prints - 5x8 bef 1926

Davis, Francis Keys 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Davis, French Jackson 14-32-391

French Jackson Davis, born in Brentsville in 1862, died in Brentsville Sept. 12, 1985. Buried in Williams Cemetery

July 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Davis, French Store, Brentsville 07-09-212

French Davis Store, Brentsville ca. mid-1800 Coroner Barbee & Bristow Road John F. Wolfe House Anna & Joseph Reid House

Augustus Jacobs House

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Davis, Gus 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob

Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Davis, Harris Mayor 14-03-081

Mayor Harry Davis

The Sunday Star (Washington DC), 9 May 1954 - copy filed in RELIC Manassas - Home Tours

Newspaper 1954

Davis, Harry P. 14-35-054

Mayor Harry P. Davis and the 1963 Council. Orrin Kline, Harry Parrish, Stewart Vetter, Garnett Carpenter, James Payne, Robert Byrd and Eugene Worley

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 100

Davis, Harry P. 14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal

Newspaper

Davis, Harry P. 14-03-290

Picture of Harry P. Davis, Manassas Mayor, Obituary Journal Messenger, 07 March 1968, p.1 & 2a

Newspaper

Davis, Harry P., Mayor 14-03-060

Mayor Harry P. Davis

"The Manassas Journal" 21 Sept 1931 and 24 Sept. 1931 p. 9

Newspaper

Davis, Haynes 14-23-205

Children at swimming dock

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 104

Published in Book

Davis, Haynes "Toady" 14-23-288

Warren Harrover and Haynes "Toady" Davis

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 145

Published in Book 1952

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Davis, Helen 14-36-38

Women's Society of Christian Service, 25th Anniversary Nov. 1965. Myrtle Mitchell, Helen Eagle, Olive Fisher, Elsia Haddox. Indie Coleman, Kennie Hottle, Betty Johnson, Alverda Parrish, Jessie Blakemore, Mary Compton, Effie Marshall, Lizzie Kit, Ruth Sutphin, Helen Davids Minnie Muddiman, Sara Rice, Pearl Evans.

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 225

Davis, Helen Agnes 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Davis, Hilda 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Davis, Jefferson 01-11-02-09

Jefferson Davis, United Daughters of the Confederacy, Marker

Film roll no. 35947

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Davis, Joseph 14-84-01

Family group: William Downs, Eva (Downs) Davis, Blach Downs, Lynn Thomasson, Archie Downs, Jerome Downs, Willie Powell

and Joseph DAvis.

Photo Prints - 5x8 bef 1926

Davis, Joseph 14-84-02

Daniel Reid, Lucien Davis and Joseph

Xerox copy

Davis, Joseph Douglas 14-84-05

Joseph Douglas Davis (1874-1934) Occoquan, VA and Eva Downs (1875-1964) Bull Run Mt. [possibly a wedding photo]

Photo Prints - 4x6

Davis, Julia Taylor 16-01-070-04

Julia Taylor Davis Cemetery Marker, Clark-Jones Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Davis, Julian 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Davis, Julian Paul 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Davis, Katie Fairfax 14-03-263

Katie Fairfax Daivs

Booklet donated by Darlene Thompson 4/17/12 located in Family File: Fairfax

Xerox copy

Davis, Kayel 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Davis, L. A., Captain 14-86-09

Captain L. A. Davis

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Davis, L. C. 16-01-246-04

L. C. Davis Cemetery Marker, Moor Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Davis, Louise Golden Pearson

14-66-268

Catharpin School students with Louise Golden Pearson Davis and Margie Pearson Partlow

December 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1919-1920

Davis, Lucien 14-84-02

Daniel Reid, Lucien Davis and Joseph

Xerox copy

Davis, Lucien (Captain) 14-32-479

Stone marking the grave of Captain Lucien Davis in the John Williams Family Cemetery

October 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1959-60

Davis, Lucien Alexander 14-32-621

Lucien Alexander Davis

January 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Davis, M. & H. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Davis, Mamie 14-33-02

Mamie Davis Park, Occoquan, 2005

Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

Davis, Mamie 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Davis, Mamie 14-03-368

Angelina Pandazides and Mamie Davis Potomac News, Sept. 17 1975, p. A 11

Published in Newspaper

Davis, Mamie L. 14-25-044

Mamie L. Davis House, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 45

Published in Book

Davis, Mamie L. 14-68-069

Charles E. Pugh, Mayor Herbert L. Mooney, Town Clerk Mamie L. Davis, Donald C. Lynn, Myrtle B. Jennings, Russell Nelson,

and Louise P. Lincoln

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 104

Published in Book 1974

Davis, Mamie Lynn House, Occoquan 14-68-063

Mamie Lynn Davis House, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 88

Published in Book

Davis, Mamie Lynn Residence, Occoquan 14-68-084

Mamie Lynn Davis's Residence, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 115

Published in Book

Davis, Marion 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Davis, martha & John W. 16-01-250-02

Martha & John W. Davis Cemetery Marker, Davis Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 238

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Davis, Mary J. 16-01-069-03

Mary J. Davis, Arington Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Davis, Mayor 14-38-180

Manassas Town Council with Orrin Kline, Mayor Davis, Harry Parrish, Stewart Vetter, Garnett Carpenter, James Payne, Robert Byrd and Eugene Worley

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.128

1963

Davis, Mrs. Lena 14-13-023

Bethel Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. C. W. Thompson, Mrs. Ellen Taylor, Mrs. Eva Garner, Mrs. Lena Davis and Mrs. Ethel Dawson

Photo No.: CUL0046 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://Imagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1932

Davis, Oliver 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Davis, Orma 14-38-178

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company Auxiliary with Eula Bourne, Becky Dowell, Mildred Watts, Goldie Mathias, Lorene Parrish, Eleanor Hynson, Edna Earl Kincheloe, Lois Brown, Henrietta Jussaume, Orma Davis, Bibs Wheeling, Bea Barron, Ruth Slusher, Mattie Parrish and Walser Roaher

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.126

1954

Davis, Powell 04-01-43

Alex and Powell Davis & Walter Haislip Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was"

Other Media

Davis, Powell 04-01-43A

Alex and Powell Davis & Walter Haislip

Original of photo no. 04-01-43.

Photo Prints - 6x8

Davis, R. H. 14-03-138

Office and Hardware Department of R. H. Davis & Co., Bristow, VA

Manassas Journal 11 June 1909

Newspaper

Davis, Raymond 14-39-12

Manassas "White Rose" Baseball team with Bernard Trimmer, Walter Sanders, Allison Hooff, Ralph Larsen, Noel Lynn, Sr., Walker Merchant, Roland Utterback, Willard Perason, Wilbur Saunders, Clement Cornwell, Laycock, Billy Bryant, Charles Trimmer, Raymond Davis, Alton Mills, Bill Utterback and "Brother" Compton

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 77

Davis, Raymond 14-67-10

Chief Raymond Davis, Manassas Fire Department "Virginia and the Virginia County" April 1950, p. 11

Published in Magazine

Davis, Rev. Dr. 14-36-05

Confederate Monument with John R. Tillett, E. E. Meredith, General Huston, J. R. T. Thornton, Rev. Dr. Davis, General W. H. F. Lee, Jno. W. Daniel, Gen William H. Payne, R. Taylor Scott, sketch

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x4, p. 40

Davis, Richard Morgan 14-84-04

Richard Morgan Davis (1840-1913) Occoguan / Hoadly, VA

Photo Prints - 4x6

Davis, Roberta 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Davis, Thomas Powell** 

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Davis, Viola 14-32-035

Window pane with the name "Viola Davis" scratched in the glass. December 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Davis, Viola 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Davis, Violet 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Davis, Willia 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Davis, William Bradford 14-84-03

William Bradford Downs (1842-1926) Woolsey, VA

Photo Prints - 4x6

Davis, Willie 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Davis's, Lucien Bar Room 14-68-012

Pratt Truss Bridge at Occoquan (1878), Lucien Davis's Bar Room "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 27-32

Published in Book 1890

Davison Family 14-54-24

Ray, Margot, Tracy and Scott Davison

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Davison, Margot 14-66-070

The Haymarket Woman's Club participating in a countywide anti-litter project.

September 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Davison, Wild Bill 14-45-023

Wild Bill Davison

Apr 2007

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Davy Family 14-54-25

Doug, Robin, Devin and Danielle Davy

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Dawe, Philip 14-03-156

Philip Dawe, Clerk of the Court, original painting hangs in the Judical Center

Photo taken by Hether Hembrey, 2006 PWC Dept. of Public Works Historic Preservation Division.

Xerox copy

Dawe, Philip Devereaux 14-03-046

Philip Devereaux Dawe, Prince William County Court Clerk, 1813-1832

Portrait Hanging on Third Floor Hallway of Prince William County Judicial Center

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Dawe, Phillip Devereaux

**Compilers Notes** 

14-25-003

Philip Devereaux Dawe (b. ca 1772-d. 1832) was Clerk of the Court in Prince William County from 1813-1832. Dawe is misidentified here as his father, Philip Dawe (b. ? - d. 1807). The elder Dawe was a businessman & silversmith in Dumfries in the late 18th and early 19th c. The original oil painting from which this image was created hangs at the PWC Judicial Center. Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 15

Published in Book

**Dawkins Ridge Subdivision, Wellington** 

07-09-111

Larkin Cemetery, Wellington 7-photos Dawkins Ridge Subdivision Wellington Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Dawley, Leslie 14-66-179

Michael Dawley, Marjorie Raney and Leslie Dawley May 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Dawley, Michael 14-66-179

Michael Dawley, Marjorie Raney and Leslie Dawley May 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Dawson Beach 02-21-05

Dawson Beach (3 slides)

Slides Sep 82

Dawson Cemetery 16-01-345

Lewis-Dawson Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Dawson, Andrew Jackson Pvt. 14-92-27

Pvt. Andrew Jackson Dawson, Co. D. "49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Dawson, Dudley 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Dawson, Ida 14-23-140

Bertha Bryant, Ida Dawson, Mary Shepherd & Clara Holms

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 69

Published in Book

Dawson, J. P. 14-59-01

Agent J. P. Dawson's 1937 Plymouth is parked at the south end of Nokesville Depot in the early 1940s

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 130

Published in Book

Dawson, Madeline 14-13-062

Occoquan 4-H club members Charlotte Thompson, Wilda Bourne, Madeline Dawson, Doris Bubb & Margaret Burdette

Photo No.: CUL0064 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1932/3

Dawson, Mrs. Ethel 14-13-023

Bethel Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. C. W. Thompson, Mrs. Ellen Taylor, Mrs. Eva Garner, Mrs.

Lena Davis and Mrs. Ethel Dawson

Photo No.: CUL0046 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1932

Indexed As:

Description **Compilers Notes**  Photo Collection Index Photo No.

Dawson, Mrs. Ethel

14-13-024

Bethel Woodbridge Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Sara Johnson, Mrs. Ethel Dawson, Mrs. R. S. Hall, Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. Sara Wiglesworth, unknown, Mrs. Deniccoli, Mrs. Ambrose Petallet, unknown, unknown, unknown, Mrs. Ethel Arnold, Mrs. Willie Marshall, Mrs. Hannah Thompson, Mrs. Riley, Mrs. G. Yorkdale, Miss Allice Webb, agent.

Photo No.: CUL0149 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

**Format** 

Compact Disc (CD)

1938

Date Taken

Dawson, Sarah Anne

14-07-01

Gravesite of William B. Dawson with daughter and Sarah Anne Dawson

Also included with the photo is a grave plot of the cemetery locating Mr. Dawson's plot and other geneology information.

Digitally scanned

Dawson, W. L.

14-23-062

W. L. Dawson gas station

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 33

Published in Book

Dawson, William

16-01-345-01

William Dawson Cemetery Marker, Lewis-Dawson Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Dawson, William B., gravesite

14-07-01

Gravesite of William B. Dawson with daughter and Sarah Anne Dawson

Also included with the photo is a grave plot of the cemetery locating Mr. Dawson's plot and other geneology information.

Digitally scanned

Day, Levin B.

14-45-024

Capt. Levin B. Day

Apr 2007

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

**Dean Divers Baptist Church** 

14-66-314

Dean Divers Baptist Church

June 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Dean, Jane "Jennie" Serepta

14-38-122

Jane ("Jennie") Serepta Dean

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x7, p.87

Dean, Jane Serepta "Jeannie"

14-66-309

Jane Serepta "Jennie" Dean, as she appeared late in life.

June 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Dean, Jeannie

16-01-006-01

Jennie Dean Cemetery Marker, Mount Calvary Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Dean, Jeannie

14-66-315

Jennie Dean grave marker at Mt. Calvary Baptist Church

June 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Dean, Jennie

14-15-52

Jennie Dean 1852-1913, Founder of the Manassas Industrial School for Colored Youth

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 59

Compact Disc (CD)

Dean, Jennie

14-17-22

Jennie Dean, 1852-1913

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x3; page: 94

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Dean, Jennie 14-35-021

Miss Jennie Dean, Founder of Manassas Industrial School for colored Youth, 1852-1913

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x2, p. 41

Dean, Jennie 14-40-12

Jennie Dean (1852-1913)

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 29

Dean, Jennie 14-45-025

Jennie Dean

Feb 1985, Jan 1990, May 1992

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Dean, Jennie 14-03-105

Jennie Dean

"Undaunted Faith - the life story of Jennie Dean (RELIC Bio Dean)

Published in Book

Dean, Jennie 14-50-34

Jennie Dean Historic Commission Marker

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 82

Published in Book

Dean, Jennie High & Elementry School 14-38-129

Jennie Dean High and Elementry School

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x5, p.91

ca. 1960

Deane, Charles T. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Deane, Charlie 14-70-003

Public Safety Heroes Event

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Volume 2

Published in Newsletter

DeBenedittis, Stephen 14-70-001

Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies Inc.

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Undated assumed to be 2011

Published in Newsletter

DeBermant, Jenny Enriquez 14-03-387

Jenny Enriquez DeBermant, Melanie P. Ascua, Jewell Moore of Ellis Elementary School with portrtate of Suella Gilbert Ellis

Bull Run Observer, 04 Aug 2007, p.2

Published in Newspaper

DeBerry, John 16-01-000-22

Jeremiah (Jerry) Herndon Cemetery stones with John DeBerry and Stanley Herndon

Further information in the PWC Cemeteries Notebooks (Unpublished)

Digitally scanned Prints 2013

Debilt, Mr. 02-08-08

Debilt, Stuart Unknown and U. S. Representative Howard Smith

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Debilt, Mr. 02-08-12

Debilt: Stuart unknown and Howard Smith

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Decker, Bruce 14-65-241

Johnson Tool & Die Co.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.9)

Newspaper

Deep Hole Plantation 15-01-01

Gravestones of Martin Scarlet and John Scarlet at site of former Deep Hole Plantation

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Deep Hole Plantation 15-01-02

Gravestones of Martin Scarlet and John Scarlet at site of former Deep Hole Plantation

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Deep Hole Plantation 15-01-03

Gravestones of Martin Scarlet and John Scarlet at site of former Deep Hole Plantation

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Deep Hole Plantation 15-01-04

Gravestones of Martin Scarlet at site of former Deep Hole Plantation

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Deep Hole Plantation 15-01-05

Gravestones of Martin Scarlet at site of former Deep Hole Plantation

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Deep Hole Plantation 15-01-06

Gravestones of John Scarlet at site of former Deep Hole Plantation

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Deep Spring 14-25-228

Deep Spring, Greenwich

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 157

Published in Book

Deerlick Cottage 08-03-04

Home of Mr. and Mrs. Vernon Leitch 'Deerlick Cottage'

PRWMCO-BUCK-7

Photo Prints - 7x8

Deerlick Cottage 14-25-173

Deerlick Cottage, Ruckland

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 125

Published in Book

Deerlick Cottage, Buckland (Part 1) 07-09-133

Deerlick Cottage, Buckland (Part 1)

5-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

04 Aug 1993

Deerlick Cottage, Buckland (Part 2) 07-09-134

Deerlick Cottage, Buckland (Part 2)

5-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

04 Aug 1993

Deggeller, Andy 14-76-46

Andy Deggeller

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.120

Published in Book

DeGrasse, Rochelle Marie Alice 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**DeHart, Bonnie Henderson** 

14-32-575

Beth Gilbert, Brooke Kendrick, Bonnie Henderson DeHart, Nicole Carter

July 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

DeHart, Bonnie Leigh (Henderson)

14-32-235

Bonnie Leigh (Henderson) DeHart

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Dekmar, Louis M. 14-70-001

Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies Inc.

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Undated assumed to be 2011

Published in Newsletter

**Delaney, Maureen Mary** 

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

**Delaplane Family home** 

14-88-082

Kinsley, home of the Delaplane Family

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Delco House 14-42-13

Winterham was called Delco House, home of Dr. Payne

Photo published in "Haymarket Virginia" 2006 Calendar (RELIC 975.52732HAY)

Dellinger, Mary 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Dempsey, Kathryn

14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson, Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

Deniccoli, Mrs. 14-13-024

Bethel Woodbridge Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Sara Johnson, Mrs. Ethel Dawson, Mrs. R. S. Hall, Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. Sara Wiglesworth, unknown, Mrs. Deniccoli, Mrs. Ambrose Petallet, unknown, unknown, unknown, Mrs. Ethel Arnold, Mrs. Willie Marshall, Mrs. Hannah Thompson, Mrs. Riley, Mrs. G. Yorkdale, Miss Allice Webb, agent.

Photo No.: CUL0149 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Denise Hall 14-66-308

Denise Hall, Haymarket Museum Director, 2 photos with exhibits and caboose.

May 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Dennis, Wesley

03-01-35

Children's author Wesley Dennis speaks at the Prince William County demonstration project library

Photo Prints - 4x6

Dennis, Wesley

03-01-36

Children's author Wesley Dennis speaks at the Prince William County demonstration project library

Photo Prints - 4x6

Dennis, Wesley

03-01-37

Children's author Wesley Dennis speaks at the Prince William County demonstration project library

Photo Prints - 4x6

Dennis, Wesley

03-01-38

Children's author Wesley Dennis speaks at the Prince William County demonstration project library Photo Prints - 4x6

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index Photo No.

Dent, Cliff 14-03-051

Sheriff Deputies prior to 1970. Left to right: Cliff Dent, John Alvey, Bill Barnes, ?, Tex Able

Format

Xerox copy

14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

14-20-009 **Dent, Junior & Tody** 

Junior Dent, Tody Dent and Ernest Shelton

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x6; Page: 36

Dent, Jurior 14-44-09

Junior Dent, p. 79

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri) Published in Book

Dent, Tony 14-44-10

Tony Dent, p. 79

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri) Published in Book

DePauw, Col. 14-66-047

Group of Gentleman farmers at Waverly

April 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

DePauw, Newland 14-22-148

Havmarket Agricultural Club: Newland DePauw, Louis Henson, Christian Heineken, William Dodge, Franz Peters, William Brown, Edmund Wilkins, Dr. Clarkson, Col. Berkely, Andrew Lowe and Bowman Price

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:142

1905

Date Taken

DePauw, Newland, Col. 14-66-016

Members of the Haymarket Agricultural Club at Waverly

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1905

Depot, Manassas 14-65-092

The Old Manassas Depot at the turn of the century. At the right is an old fashioned feed stable.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.1)

Newspaper

Depot, Manassas 14-65-097

The Old Railroad Station which was destroyed by fire in 1915. In the background it the Prince William Hotel 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section",

p.5)

Newspaper

**Derailment** 14-38-062

Railroad derailment near Wellington crossing

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 50

1905

**Derring, Margaret** 14-03-419

Students presenting cake to Manassas Centennial Staff.

Published in Newspaper May 1973

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Deseret 14-88-096

Deseret

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Deseret, Hiskory Grove 07-09-105

Deseret, Hickory Grove

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2001

Dettingen Parish 14-03-168

Lawrence Steel's Bell

Emailed from James A. Steel direct descendent of Rev. William Steel who preached at Dettingen and Leeds parishes during the years around 1820. See RELIC Family file: Steel

Xerox copy

Detweiler, Mary Jo 03-01-17

Mary Jo Detweiler, Library Director and man at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Detweiler, Mary Jo 03-01-25-03

Mary Jo Detweiler and a man at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Contact Sheet

Detweiler, Mary Jo 03-03-02

Mary Jo Detweiler at going away party for June Smith

From the Library scrapbook dated July 1976 - December 1977.

Photo Prints - 5x8

Detweiler, Mary Jo 03-03-04

Mary Jo Detweiler at going away party for June Smith

From the Library scrapbook dated July 1976 - December 1977.

Photo Prints - 5x8

Detweiler, Mary Jo 03-03-07

Mary Jo Detweiler at going away party for June Smith

From the Library scrapbook dated July 1976 - December 1977.

Photo Prints - 5x8

Detweiler, Mary Jo 03-01-23

Gail Niedernhofer and Mary Jo Detweiler at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Detweiler, Mary Jo 03-01-25-37

Mrs. Hylton, Gail Niedernhofer, a women, men and Mary Jo Detweiler at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Detwiler, Edee 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Dewey, Mary E. & William H. 16-01-011-04

Mary E. Dewey & William H. Dewey Cemetery Marker, Neabsco Baptist Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Dewey, Mary Virginia 16-01-011-06

Mary Virginia Dewey Cemetery Marker, Neabsco Baptist Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Dibble, Jeaniene 03-02-23

Jeaniene Dibble Christmas

Photo Prints - 3x3 December 1973

August 2012

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** Dibble, Jeaniene 03-02-32 Mrs. Jeaniene Dibble Photo Prints - 3x3 July 1974 Dibble, Jeaniene 03-02-49 Mrs. Dibble and Rob Dibble Photo Prints - 3x3 December 1974 Dibble. Jeaniene 03-02-50 Mrs. Dibble and Rob Dibble Photo Prints - 3x3 December 1974 14-32-561 DiCesnola, Luigi Palma, Colonel Luigi Palma di Cesnola, Colonel (29 Jul 1832-20 Nov 1904), civil war soldier December 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE) Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

Dick, Dale 14-76-36

Dale Dick, grandson of Ned and Florence Sutphin in milking parlor Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.80

Published in Book

Dickens, Esther 14-13-006

Manassas Tomoto Canning Club with (L-R) Jesse Payne, Muriel Arey, Ollie Hornbaker, Unknown, Dorothy Button, Hope Hill, Esther Dickens, Mildred Lawler, Marie Leachman, Emily Johnson (agent 1911-16), Myrtle Johnson, Unknown, Marian Lewis, Ella Agnew (agent 1910-20), Dorothy Merrill

Photo No.: CUL0001 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1913/14

Dickens, Marion W. 14-03-392

Prince William County School Board; John Pattie, John M. Oleyar, Marion W. Dickens, T. Clay wWod, Stuart M. Beville, Richard C. Hayden, Edith Latham and F. M. Lynn.

Published in "Jay Dee Yearbook" 1962, p. 4 (ask at RELIC Desk for more information)

Published in Book 1962

Didlake 02-04-01

Woman and boy

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Didlake 02-04-02

Girl on a swing

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Didlake 02-04-03

Boy crawling through tires

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Didlake 02-04-04

Girl sweeping.

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Didlake 02-12-01

Children playing

Photo Prints - 8x10

Didlake, Thomas Mrs. home 14-87-20

"Edgemoore" home of Mrs. Thomas Didlake at 446 N. Grant Ave.

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Diehl, Melva and Estelle Pretty Little Girls 14-23-017

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 9

Published in Book

Diehl, Saylor 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Dieleans, Miss Esther 14-13-035

Bristow Home Demonstration Club with Miss Esther Dieleans

Photo No.: CUL0167 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1940

Diettert, Tyler 14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Dill, Elaine Masters 03-02-41

Children's Book Week - Mrs. Elaine Masters Dill

Photo Prints - 3x3 November 1974

Dillenbeck, Jonathan 14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Dilley, Ray E. 14-65-024

Ray E. Dilley

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Dillinger, David 14-23-281

David Dillinger in sports uniform

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 142

Published in Book

Dillon, Fred 14-45-026

Fred Dillon

Jan 1996

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Dillon, Josephine Amidon

Employees of the First National Bank of Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 139

Published in Book

Dimitrious, Katina 14-03-418

Katrina Dimitrious of Manassas displays some of the paintings which she will exhibit at Central Library.

Published in Newspaper ca 1976

14-23-264

Dipple 14-34-059

Dipple, picture taken in 1950, house destroyed in 1952

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 1x2, p.59 q.v.

Distiller, Ned House 14-66-094

Ned Distiller's House

February 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2012

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

District Home 02-17-01

District Home near Manassas

One story brick building

Photo Prints - 8x10 1966 Annual Report

Dittamo, Hector 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Dittamo, Theresa 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Dixie Lunch 14-38-093

Dixie Lunch on Battle Street

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 4x5, p.68

1950s

Dixie Moving Picture Theater 05-01-14

Dixie Moving Picture Theater, Manassas, VA Obtained from the Fairfax County Library

"PRWMCO - 29"

Other Media

Dixie Moving Picture Theatre 14-38-095

Dixie Moving Picture Theatre on Main Street

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.69

Dixie Theater 14-22-174

Dixie Theater, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:165

Dixie Theater 14-90-085

Dixie Theater

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 79

Published in Book

Dixie Theater 14-03-359

Manassas celebrates 100 years of history, photos courtesy of Paul Arrington

Potomac News, May 11, 1973, p. B 5

Published in Newspaper

Dixie Theatre 14-15-25

Dixie Theatre, then and now.

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4, p. 34, q.v.

Dixie Theatre 14-65-265

Old Dixie Theatre in Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.8)

Newspaper

Dixon, Harry 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Dixon, James Russell 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Dixon, Louis 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Dodd Mill 01-25-25

Old Dodd Mill in Georgetown, DC. Grandfather Dodd lived here. Mother Dodd stayed here some

Photo Prints - 4x5 1897

Dodd, Irvin 14-38-071

Bell's Bakery with Irvin Dodd, Kate Randall, Floyd Bryant, Keirl Bryant and Jesse Bell

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 55

1911

Dodd's Farm (No. 21, Vol.I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Dodge, Howard P. 14-03-108

Howard P. Dodge (1847-1917)

Digitally scanned Prints

Dodge, Howard P. House 14-03-106

Howard P. Dodge House, Buckhall Road, Manassas

Digitally scanned Prints

Dodge, William 14-22-148

Haymarket Agricultural Club: Newland DePauw, Louis Henson, Christian Heineken, William Dodge, Franz Peters, William Brown,

Edmund Wilkins, Dr. Clarkson, Col. Berkely, Andrew Lowe and Bowman Price

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:142

1905

Dodge, William 14-66-016

Members of the Haymarket Agricultural Club at Waverly Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1905

Dodge, William 14-66-047

Group of Gentleman farmers at Waverly

April 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Dodson, Tom 14-91-016

The King Cobras Band (Tom Dodson, Art Faircloth, Woody O'Neill, Pat Moore, Carter White, and Ron Bukley)

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Jan. 1969, p. 19

Published in Magazine

Dogan (Lucinda) House, Groveton 07-09-051

Dogan (Lucinda) House, Groveton

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Dogan family 14-58-41

Bull Run. Mrs. Dogan, Daughter Mollie and grandchildren, 1902[Dora Dogan, Lucy Senseney Dogan, Lucinda Dogan, Esther

Terrill and Mollie Dogan]

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 285

Published in Book

Dogan family monument 14-66-263

Cemetery monument of the Dogan family listing names and dates of those buried there.

October 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Dogan farm 14-58-40

Bull Run, Looking west to Groveton [Mrs. Dogan's farm facing Warrenton Road is on the right]

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 284

Published in Book

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

14-14-20 **Dogan House** 

Dogan House, Manassas, National Battlefield Park

Fiche 83 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

**Dogan House** 14-14-21

Dogan House, con't from fiche 83

Fiche 84 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

**Dogan House** 14-34-115

Dogan House, 2 views

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6, p.118, g.v.

Dogan House 14-03-079

Dogan House

Manassas Messenger, 26 Sep1947

1947 Newspaper

**Dogan House** 14-66-262

Dogan House, 2 photos one taken between 1882 and 1947. Second photo taken 2014.

October 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

14-40-18 Dogan, Esther

Manassas Teachers Training, 1909-10 with Esther Dogan, Elizabeth Barlow Haight, Mary Haight, Lula Metz, Nannie Powell,

Edna Walker, Susie Hult and Nevill Dogan

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 42

Dogan, Esther 14-54-26

Esther Dogan

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Dogan, Lucinda 14-25-182

Lucinda Dogan House, Manassas National Battlefield Park

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 130

Published in Book

Dogan, Lucinda 14-58-42

Mrs. Lucinda Dogan of Groveton, 1902 ["The Belle of the Battlefield"]

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 286

Published in Book

Dogan, Lucinda 14-03-390

Mrs. Lucinda Dogan from her obit "A Great Woman Gone" Manassas Journal, Friday, July 22, 1910.

Published in Newspaper

Dogan, Lucinda Lewis 14-66-261

Lucinda Lewis Dogan, 1817-1910

October 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Dogan, M. E. Farm & Buildings (No. 34, 50 & 51, Vol.I; No. 89, 19-01

Vol.II

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

14-03-129 Dogan, Marion Louise

Sarah Hooe Parker and Marion Louise Dogan

Collection of Betty Dogan Nicholas

Digitally scanned Prints

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Dogan, Mrs. Mae 14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) May 1938

Dogan, Nevill 14-40-18

Manassas Teachers Training, 1909-10 with Esther Dogan, Elizabeth Barlow Haight, Mary Haight, Lula Metz, Nannie Powell, Edna Walker, Susie Hult and Nevill Dogan

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 42

Dogget, Roy 14-23-223

Edgar Rohr, Dr. Wallace Hook, Roy Dogget and "Preacher" Branch with street sweeper

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 116

Published in Book

Doles, Michael 14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Donnelle, Andrew 14-65-181

Prince William County Board of Supervisors in Work Session

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Donnelley, Andrew J. 14-91-004

Andrew J. Donnelley

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Oct. 1968, p. 15

Published in Magazine

Donnelly, Andrew 02-02-13

Prince William County Supervisor Andrew Donnelly, left,helps fellow supervisor Robert W. Alvey put on his name tag before the annual meeting of the Metropolitan Council of Governments

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Donnelly, Andrew 14-65-172

Members o9f the Prince William Board of Supervisors

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section, p.1)

Newspaper

Donnelly, Andrew 14-82-07

Andrew Donnelly, Member of the Board of County Supervisors

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter April 1979

Donnelly, Andrew J. 14-03-358

The elder statesmen; PWC Board of Supervisors. Wheatley (Pop) Johnson and son Joseph, Francis Coffey, J. Carl Kincheloe,

Robert W. Alvey, Andrew J. Donnelly and Otha J. Fitzwater.

Potomac Scene Jan. 26, 1973, p. 7

Published in Newspaper 1973

Donnelly, Andrew J. 14-03-360

Five new supervisors sworn in by C. E. Gnadt, Clerk.

"Potomac News", 24 Dec. 1975, p. A 2

Published in Newspaper 1975

Donnelly, Mr. 02-10-30

Mr. Donnelly sitting at desk

Photo Prints - 4x5

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Donovan, Florida

Florida Donovan

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Donovan, John 14-32-094

John Donovan

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Donovan, John 14-32-436

Mr. John Donovan with his great-granddaughter, Brenda Melvin on the porch of their home (previously the Dawson home), on what is now Izaak Walton Dr., Brentsville

14-32-439

14-32-565

April 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Donovan, John and Florida

John and Florida Donovan open gifts received for their 50th wedding anniversary, December 24, 1959

March 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter December 1959

Donovan, Mrs. John 14-32-072

Mrs. John Donovan

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Doran, Fred 14-82-12

Fred Doran

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter Feb. 1979

Dorcsis, Lawrence Paul 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Doris, William H. 14-36-26

Marshall Shirley, William H. Doris, Lucy Johnson, Howard Pilson, Joe Johnson and Reverend Ed Taylor in front of the historic stone cabin

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 119

Dorough, Lucille 14-38-132

Eastern College women athletes with Jack Morgan, Thelma Wolfe, Thelma Bell, Lucille Dorough, Dessie Nichols and Viola Sarles.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 3x4, p.94

Dorrell's livery 14-40-15

Manassas Journal printing office after the great fire, December 5, 1905 with Dorrell's livery and Wenrich building

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 38

Dotson, Ernest "Grant" 14-32-024

Ernest "Grant" Dotson

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Dotson, Forrest 14-32-594

Forrest Dotson, Ruth (Bean) Dotson, Roy Bean, Lucy (Bean) Hartman and Dorothy (Bean) Furrow

May 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Dotson, Ruth 14-32-023

Ruth Dotson

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Dotson, Ruth 14-32-281

Lucy Hartman celebrates her 84th birthday with her mother, Verona, sisters Dorothy Furrow and Ruth Dotson and brother "Judge" Roy Bean

May 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Dotson, Ruth (Bean) 14-32-541

Ruth (Bean) Dotson

December 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 28 October 2011

Dotson, Ruth (Bean) 14-32-594

Forrest Dotson, Ruth (Bean) Dotson, Roy Bean, Lucy (Bean) Hartman and Dorothy (Bean) Furrow

May 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Dotterer, Joe 14-76-18

Joe Dotterer Treasurer of the Veterans Farm Club and Kemp Clemen with A. D. Scott.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.37

Published in Book

Doty, Diane Marie 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Double House 14-25-040

Double House, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 43

Published in Book

Dougherty, George and Lida 14-89-011

Oscar C. Portner, George and Lida Doutgerty, Oscar Portner and Molly D. Portner at Windemere with Robert Joseph Portner.

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.196

Published in Book

Douglas Hall 14-88-139

Brawner House AKA Douglas Hall AKA Bachelor Hall

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Douglas, H. H. photo collection

H. H. Douglas photo collection

Series 8, Group 8

Douglas, Joe 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Douglas, John Leander 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Douglas, Mary 14-54-27

Mary Douglas

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Douglass Hall 14-25-214

Douglass Hall, Manassas National Battlefield Park

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 150

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Douglass House, Manassas Battlefield

07-09-124

Brawner / Douglass House, Manassas Battlefield 5-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

Doutherty, Mary Amanda "Molly"

14-89-010

Mary Amanda (Molly) Dougherty on her wedding day, 1912.

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.196

Published in Book

Dow, Loraine 01-17-22

Ed King, Loraine Dow, Carl Lounsbury and William Adams standing under a tree at Dumfries Court house site, about 1984

Different view

Photo Prints - 3x5

Dowell, Becky 14-38-178

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company Auxiliary with Eula Bourne, Becky Dowell, Mildred Watts, Goldie Mathias, Lorene Parrish, Eleanor Hynson, Edna Earl Kincheloe, Lois Brown, Henrietta Jussaume, Orma Davis, Bibs Wheeling, Bea Barron, Ruth Slusher,

14-70-007

Mattie Parrish and Walser Roaher

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.126

1954

2003

Dowell, Jeffrey (Brian)

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Downs, Archie 14-84-01

Family group: William Downs, Eva (Downs) Davis, Blach Downs, Lynn Thomasson, Archie Downs, Jerome Downs, Willie Powell

and Joseph DAvis.

Photo Prints - 5x8 bef 1926

Downs, Blach 14-84-01

Family group: William Downs, Eva (Downs) Davis, Blach Downs, Lynn Thomasson, Archie Downs, Jerome Downs, Willie Powell

and Joseph DAvis.

Photo Prints - 5x8 bef 1926

14-84-05 Downs, Eva

Joseph Douglas Davis (1874-1934) Occoquan, VA and Eva Downs (1875-1964) Bull Run Mt. [possibly a wedding photo]

Photo Prints - 4x6

Downs, Howard 14-84-01

Family group: William Downs, Eva (Downs) Davis, Blach Downs, Lynn Thomasson, Archie Downs, Jerome Downs, Willie Powell,

Howard Downs (b. 1873) and Joseph Davis.

Photo Prints - 5x8 bef 1926

Downs, Jerome 14-84-01

Family group: William Downs, Eva (Downs) Davis, Blach Downs, Lynn Thomasson, Archie Downs, Jerome Downs, Willie Powell

and Joseph DAvis.

Photo Prints - 5x8 bef 1926

Downs, William 14-84-01

Family group: William Downs, Eva (Downs) Davis, Blach Downs, Lynn Thomasson, Archie Downs, Jerome Downs, Willie Powell,

Howard Downs (b. 1873) and Joseph Davis.

Photo Prints - 5x8 bef 1926

**Downtowner Motor Inn** 14-28-036

Downtowner Motor Inn

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 25

Published in Book 1970

**Downtowner Motor Inn** 14-65-168

Old hotel and coffee shop replaced by Downtowner Motor Inn

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2,

p.8)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Drough, Lucille

14-38-132

Eastern College women athletes with Jack Morgan, Thelma Wolfe, Thelma Bell, Lucille Dorough, Dessie Nichols and Viola Sarles.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.94

Drowne, Alice and Fred

14-66-356

Bee Cottage, in Thoroughfare Gap with Mr. & Mrs. White, Alice P. Drowne, Fred Drowne, Lila C. White, Bessie White, Mary White and Henry White.

March 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Drowne, Lila White home

14-66-355

Stone House, home of Lila White Drowne built in 1935-36, on the sit of Bee Cottage

March 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Drug Store (Jennings), Occoquan

14-74-11

Jennings Drug Store, Occoquan Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Drumheller, Kathleen

14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Drummond, Sherry Lynn

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

**Duckett, Frances** 

14-32-411

Brentsville School 2009 Class Reunion

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Duckett, Frances** 

14-32-488

Nancy Shely, Joyce Smith, and Frances Duckett

December 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Duckett, Frances (Keys)** 

14-32-236

2007 Brentsville School Reunion

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Duckett, Frances (Keys)** 

14-32-323

Students who attended the 2008 Brentsville One-Room School Reunion

October 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Duckett, Frances (Keys)** 

14-32-560

Former students of Brentsville One-Room School, Freddy Wolfe, Casper Whetzel, Frank Golladay, Lucy (Bean) Hartman, Nancy (Keys) Shelby, Gladys (Wolfe) Eanes, Frances (Keys) Duckett and Catherine (Counts) Corner

November 2012. Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

October 2012

**Dudley Martin Chevrolet, Inc.** 

Dudley Martin Chevrolet, Inc.

14-28-117

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 7, page 62 (color)

Published in Book

1970

Duffan, Eddie 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Duffin, Delores 14-64-033

Delores Duffin, Finance Committee

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 11

Published in Book

Duffin, Delores 14-64-093

Delores Duffin, Culinary Ministry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 14

Published in Book

Duffin, Delores 14-64-096

Delores Duffin, Youth Ministry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 16

Published in Book

Duffin, T. 14-64-062

T. Duffin, Gospel Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Duffin, Trevor 14-64-099

Trevor Duffin, Youth Ministry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 16

Published in Book

Dulany, Ann Peacock 14-26-018

Ann Peacock Dulany and Keith Lyons at their wedding

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 60

Published in Book

Dulany, Blanden T., Commodore 14-66-009

Commodore Blanden T. Dulany (1793-1865) Oct 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Dulany, Commodore 14-26-015

Commodore Dulany

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 55

Published in Book

Duley, Betty 01-13-03

Betty Duley and Ed Bland of Prince William County Historical Commission

Two people on steps of church

Photo Prints - 5x7

Duley, Betty 01-13-04

Betty Duley and Ed Bland of Prince William County Historical Commission

Two people on steps of church

Photo Prints - 5x7

Duley, Betty 14-20-012

Betty Duley and James D. Harrover

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 3x4; Page: 52

Duley, Betty 14-44-23

Betty Duley, p. 110

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

## **Prince William Public Library System** Photo Collection Index

Indexed As: Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Duley, Betty** 01-13-02

Betty Duley and Ed Bland of Prince William County Historical Commission

Two people on steps of church

Photo Prints - 5x7

**Duley, Betty** 01-17-02

Sudley Methodist Church with Ed Bland, Betty Duley and Mary Harrover Ferguson

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Duley, Betty** 01-17-03

Sudley Methodist Church with Ed Bland, Betty Duley and Mary Harrover Ferguson

Photo Prints - 3x5

Dulin, Jack 14-39-06

Charles E. Fisher and Son grocery store with Mary Ruth Fisher, Charles Cleveland Fisher and Jack Dulin

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 5x7, p. 35

**Dumfries** 01-02-12A

Prince William County Courthouse, Dumfries 1760-1822 "Old Stage Coach Road and Route 1" marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

**Dumfries** 01-09-08

Stage Coach Inn, Dumfries

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

01-11-02-16 **Dumfries** 

Stage Coach Inn, Dumfries Side front view. Film roll 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

**Dumfries** 01-11-02-17

Stage Coach Inn, Dumfries

Front view. Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

**Dumfries** 01-11-02-21

Henderson House. Dumfries

Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

**Dumfries** 01-14-04

Weems-Botts #10 Dumfries

Photo Prints - 6x8

**Dumfries** 04-02-13

Prince William County Courthouse, Dumfries, Third 1760-1822 plaque on stone base

Photo Prints - 5x7

**Dumfries** 08-01-03

Automobile being dragged out of the mud near Dumfries

Virginia Dept. of Highways 68369. PRWMCO - 4

Photo Prints - 8x10 July 1917

08-01-04 **Dumfries** 

Richmond-Washington Highway, Dumfries, VA. As road appeared in 1919 - now four lanes. Stagecoach Inn is in the background.

Car & houses

Virginia Department of Highways 54-210. PRWMCO - 5

Copy by Allen Ferguson

Photo Prints - 8x10 1919

Description

Indexed As:

Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Dumfries 08-04-01

Stage Coach Inn

PRWMCO - DUMF - 1. Wm. Edmund Barrett, Clifton, VA photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Format** 

Dumfries 08-04-02

Stage Coach Inn

PRWMCO - DUMF - 2 . Edith M. Sprouse photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5

Dumfries 08-04-03

Henderson House

PRWMCO - DUMF - 3. Edith M. Sprouse photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5

Dumfries 01-11-02-18

Stage Coach Inn, Dumfries Front view. Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Dumfries 01-03-03

Grayson Gazebo, Dumfries

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Dumfries 01-11-02-20

Prince William County Courthouse, Dumfries

Plague. Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7

Dumfries 08-06-229-08

Weems-Botts House, Dumfries

Contact Sheet April 1979

Dumfries 01-11-02-20

Prince William County Courthouse, Dumfries Plaque

Plaque. Film roll no. 3

Photo Prints - 5x7

Dumfries 14-14-13

The Merchant House, Washington Blvd. at Dumfries, Va.

Fiche 82 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Compact Disc (CD)

Dumfries 14-14-14

Tebbs, Mundy House, Dumfries, Va.

Fiche 82 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Compact Disc (CD)

Dumfries 14-14-16

Frame House, Dumfries, Va. (Gallihan House)

Fiche 82 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Dumfries 14-22-007

Tobacco Inspector's office at Dumfries

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size:2x2;

Page:19

Dumfries 14-22-126

Potocam Path approaching Dumfries

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:130

1910

Date Taken

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Dumfries 14-22-127

**Dumfries Main Street homes** 

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6; Page: 131

Dumfries 14-22-128

Garrison's Store, Dumfries

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6; Page:131

Dumfries 14-22-129

Garrison House, Dumfries

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6; Page:132

Dumfries 14-22-130

**Dumfries Main Street from Washing Street** 

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:132

Dumfries 14-22-134

**Dumfries Episcopal Church** 

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x4; Page:134

Dumfries 14-23-078

Car being pulled out of the mud on U. S. 1i nDumfries

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 41
Published in Book

Dumfries 14-23-081

Dumfries street with Dr. Cline's office

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 42 Published in Book

Dumfries 14-23-261

Mark, Marty, Gerry and Rocky Martinez with Dr.Alfred J. Ferlazzo at ribbon cutting of Marty's Men's Shop in Dumfries Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 137 Published in Book

Dumfries 14-25-001

Tobacco inspector's quarters built in 1690 in Dumfries

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 13
Published in Book

Dumfries 14-25-004

Dumfries, view from the river

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 15
Published in Book
1860s

Dumfries 14-34-054

History at Dumfries, state Historical Marker

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x2, p.50 q.v.

Dumfries 14-34-056

Dumfries Main street, 1920s

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6, p.50 q.v.

Dumfries 14-47-037

Horses pulling car out of mud, Dumfries

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 49

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Dumfries 14-58-25

Dumfries, Girl in Doorway, 1906

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 100

Published in Book

Dumfries 14-58-27

Dumfries, Va. Horses and Wagon, 1905

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 102

Published in Book

Dumfries 14-79-05

Dumfries Virginia dirt road

"Prince William Living, December 2013" RELIC Mag

Published in Magazine

Dumfries Cemetery 14-25-018

Quantico Church and Dumfries Cemetery, marker

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 28

Published in Book

Dumfries Episcopal Church 14-34-016

Quantico Church, Dumfries Episcopal Church

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6 p.23, q.v.

Dumfries home 14-28-026

**Dumfries home** 

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 19 (color)

Published in Book 1970

Dumfries Hotel 14-79-07

Old Dumfries Hotel [Williams Ordinary]

"Prince William Living, December 2013" RELIC Mag

Published in Magazine

Dumfries House 14-14-15

Dumfries House, Dumfries, Va.

Fiche 82 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Dumfries House 14-58-24

Dumfries House, 1906

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 99

Published in Book

Dumfries marker 01-02-12

Prince William County Courthouse, Dumfries 1760-1822 marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Dumfries marker 01-03-09

Stone wall back of Dumfries Courthouse Plaque with plaque

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Dumfries Post Office 14-79-04

Dumfries Post Office with team of horses

"Prince William Living, December 2013" RELIC Mag

Published in Magazine

Dumfries School 14-37-21

The Dumfries frame schoolhouse, built in 1917 and used until 1939.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 108

Dumfries School 14-37-22

The "new" Dumfries School, the center section was built in 1939

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 109

**Indexed As:** 

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Dumfries School** 

14-41-06

**Dumfries School** 

Collection of 5 photographs

1962

**Dumfries Shopping Center** 

14-65-144

**Dumfries Shopping Center** 

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2, p.1)

Newspaper

**Dumfries Tobacco Inspector office** 

14-67-02

The office of the Colonial Tobacco Inspector was built at Dumfries about 1690

"Virginia and the Virginia County" April 1950, p. 8

Published in Magazine

Dumfries, I.O.O.F. Temple

05-02-29

I.O.O.F. Temple, Dumfries, VA - no date but probably 1930s

Prince William Reliquary, Vol. 1, No. 3 p. 70.

Contributed by Casmere Woolfenden Kistner

Other Media 1930s

**Dumfries, Route 1** 

01-19-01

Route 1 near Dumfries

Men and old cars

Slides August 1970

Dumfries, Route 1

Route 1 near Dumfries

Car being pulled by horse

Slides August 1970

**Dumfries, Route 1** 

01-19-03

01-19-02

Route 1 near Dumfries

Car and horse

Slides August 1970

**Dumfries, U.S. Route 1** 

05-02-12

U.S. Route 1 at Dumfries (1919), car stopped on muddy road

Card note: "This is how it was in 1919 for travellers between Richmond and Washington along what later was to become U. S. Route 1. Shown is the Dumfries area in Prince William County." Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images / Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

Dunblane 14-12-01 to 14

Dunblane before restoration

From the collection of: Grace Gallagher, 14951 Largo Vista Dr., Haymarket, 20119; photo size 3x4

Digitally scanned Prints 2003

Dunblane 14-12-15 to 48

Dunblane exteriors and interiors after 1987 rebuild by Gene Price

From the collection of: Grace Gallagher, 14951 Largo Vista Dr., Haymarket, 20119; photo size 3x4

Digitally scanned Prints 2003

Dunblane 14-66-155

Dunblane, at the foot of Bull Run Mountain in Hickory Grove area, original house was built in 1831 and was the home of Dr. Jesse Ewell.

December 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Dunblane 14-66-277

Dunblane built by Dr. Jesse Ewell (Sketch)

January 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Indexed As:** 

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Dunblane Plantation House** 

14-10-02

The old plantation house at Dunblane; home of Dr. Jesse & Ellen MacGregor Ewell.

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

**Duncan family** 

14-38-022

Duncan home during the Civil War.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p. 24

1862

Duncan, Robert L.

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Dunlap, R. L.

14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy

1970

Dunn, Calvin

14-63-23

Baptism with Pastor Swain

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.60

Published in Book

1913

1913

**Dunn, Clayton** 

14-63-23

Baptism with Pastor Swain

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.60

Published in Book

Dunn, Jean

14-32-392

Women of the Presbyterian Church, Patsy (Keys) Blake, Jean (Keys) Dunn, Mattie (Whetzel)Sspeakes, Joyce (Keys) Smith and Gladys (Wolfe) Eanes

July 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Dunn, Joyce Annette** 

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

**Dunnington, Charles A.** 

13-02-09

Charles A. Dunnington, Co. A, 4th VA Calvary; Co. D, 43rd VA Battalion (Mosby's Men)

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

**Dunton, Maphie Welsh** 

14-26-003

Maphie Welsh Dunton, Haymarket Historical Commission

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: iii

Published in Book

**Dunton, Maphie Welsh** 

14-26-077

Maphie Welsh Dunton at Grange Party

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 182

Published in Book

Duper, Roy

14-65-238

Woodbridge Clay Products Company

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.8)

Newspaper

**Dusses International Airport** 

14-28-154

**Dulles International Airport** 

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 7, page 79

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Dwyer, Cecilia 14-66-129

Sister Cecilia Dwyer, prioress of Benedictine Monastery July 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Dye, Bob 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Dyer, Alexander, General 14-55-22

Dedication of the battle monument with Generals George Thomas, Orlando Wilcox, Samuel Heintzelman and Alexander Dyer Xerox copy between 1862 - 65

Eagle, Helen 14-36-38

Women's Society of Christian Service, 25th Anniversary Nov. 1965. Myrtle Mitchell, Helen Eagle, Olive Fisher, Elsia Haddox. Indie Coleman, Kennie Hottle, Betty Johnson, Alverda Parrish, Jessie Blakemore, Mary Compton, Effie Marshall, Lizzie Kit, Ruth Sutphin, Helen Davids Minnie Muddiman, Sara Rice, Pearl Evans.

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 225

Eagle, J. Randolph 14-36-18

Men's Bible Class c. 1960 Grace Methodist Church

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 85

Eagle, John R., Jr. 14-65-247

Soil Conservation Service

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.11)
Newspaper

Eanes Family 14-32-477

The Eanes Family, John Edward, Ardena Marye, David Wolfe, Glays Lanora, A. V. & Cynthia Lenora October 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1959-60

Eanes Home 14-32-058

A recent photograph of the Eanes home.

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, A. V. 14-32-010

A. V. Eanes

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, A. V. 14-32-076

A. V. Eanes

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, A. V. 14-32-125

A. V. Eanes on the front porch, 1949

September 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1949

Eanes, A. V. 14-32-477

The Eanes Family, John Edward, Ardena Marye, David Wolfe, Glays Lanora, A. V. & Cynthia Lenora

October 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1959-60

Eanes, A. V. & Gladys 14-32-043

A. V. & Galdys Eanes

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Eanes, A. V., Gladys and Ardena Marye

14-32-126

Gladys & A. V. Eanes with newborn daughter, Ardena Marye, August 1949

September 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1949

Eanes, Ardeana "Deannie"

14-03-241

Brentsville Families (Wolfes and Breedens)

Earle Wolfe, Jennings Breeden, Clyde Breeden, Ardeana "Deannie" Eanes, Morgan Breeden, Emma Wolf

"Bull Run Observer", 16 Nov 2012, p.6

Newspaper ca. 1952

Eanes, Ardena 14-32-204

Emma Wolfe, Morgan Breeden, Ardena Eanes, Clyde Breeden, Jennings Breeden and Earle Wolfe

June 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, Ardena Marye 14-32-150

Ardena Marye Eanes

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, Ardena Marye

14-32-477

The Eanes Family, John Edward, Ardena Marye, David Wolfe, Glays Lanora, A. V. & Cynthia Lenora

October 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1959-60

Eanes, Cynthia Lenora

14-32-156

Cynthia Lenora Eanes

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, Cynthia Lenora 14-32-477

The Eanes Family, John Edward, Ardena Marye, David Wolfe, Glays Lanora, A. V. & Cynthia Lenora

October 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1959-60

Eanes, David 14-32-355

A young David Eanes

January 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, David & Cathy 14-32-051

David & Cathy Eanes

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, David Wolfe 14-32-477

The Eanes Family, John Edward, Ardena Marye, David Wolfe, Glays Lanora, A. V. & Cynthia Lenora

October 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1959-60

Eanes, Deanie 14-32-216

Deanie Eanes several photos with her sister Cindy, father A. V. and mother Gladys.

July 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, Deanie 14-32-618

Deanie Eanes - 2 photos

December 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, Family 14-32-540

Christmas in Brentsville with the Eanes Family (2 photos)

December 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 28 October 2011

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 266

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Eanes, Gladys 14-32-005

Students attending the 77th school reunion, September 10, 2005

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, Gladys 14-32-392

Women of the Presbyterian Church, Patsy (Keys) Blake, Jean (Keys) Dunn, Mattie (Whetzel)Sspeakes, Joyce (Keys) Smith and Gladys (Wolfe) Eanes

July 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, Gladys 14-32-411

Brentsville School 2009 Class Reunion

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, Gladys 14-32-441

Gladvs Eanes

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, Gladys 14-32-495

Gladys Eanes making a Pomander Ball with citrus fruit and cloves.

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, Gladys (Wolfe) 14-32-236

2007 Brentsville School Reunion

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, Gladys (Wolfe) 14-32-323

Students who attended the 2008 Brentsville One-Room School Reunion

October 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, Gladys (Wolfe) 14-32-560

Former students of Brentsville One-Room School, Freddy Wolfe, Casper Whetzel, Frank Golladay, Lucy (Bean) Hartman, Nancy (Keys) Shelby, Gladys (Wolfe) Eanes, Frances (Keys) Duckett and Catherine (Counts) Corner

November 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter October 2012

Eanes, Gladys Lanora 14-32-477

The Eanes Family, John Edward, Ardena Marye, David Wolfe, Glays Lanora, A. V. & Cynthia Lenora

October 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1959-60

Eanes, John 14-32-022

John Eanes

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, John 14-32-095

John Eanes

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, John & Delores 14-32-055

John & Delores Eanes

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Eanes, John Edward

14-32-477

The Eanes Family, John Edward, Ardena Marye, David Wolfe, Glays Lanora, A. V. & Cynthia Lenora

October 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1959-60

Eanes, Lise Marye

14-32-467

Lise Marye Eanes learns the proper way to pet a snake. August 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eanes, Steve 14-32-106

Steve Eanes

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Earhart, D. E. 14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal.

Newspaper

Earley Studio, Inc. 14-28-146

Earley Studio, Inc. sign

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 75

Published in Book 1970

Earley Studios 14-28-128

**Earley Studios** 

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 7, page 68 (color)

Published in Book

Earley Studios 14-65-234

Colorful US seal is product of Earley Studios

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Earley Studios Inc. 02-17-52

Earley Studio Inc.

Man and masonry U. S. seal

Photo Prints - 8x10

Earley Studios Inc. 02-17-53

Earley Studio Inc.

Man and masonry U. S. seal

Photo Prints - 8x10

Earley Studios Inc. 14-03-013

Earley Studios, Inc.; Manassas; US Seal Mosiac Art

Photo is in color in the "Prince William County Annual Report - 1968"; VA 352.0755 Pri 1968

Xerox copy

Early family 14-22-063

M. G. Early family

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:58

abt 1891

1970

Early, Alverta 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Eason, Robert & Helen 14-54-28

Robert & Helen Eason

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Date Taken

1940

East Hall 14-38-131

**Format** 

Eastern College with East Hall and Vorhees Hall

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.93

East View farm 14-22-064

East View farm

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:59

Easter, Betty 14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson, Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

Eastern Collee 05-02-24

Eastern College Entrance, East Hall, Music Hall and Vorhess Hall, Manassas, Va.[from the collections of the Manassas Museum]
Digitally scanned Prints

Eastern College 14-15-44

Eastern College and view of gates

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4, p. 51, q.v.

Eastern College 14-22-054

Eastern College

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x4; Page:55

Eastern College 14-35-024

Eastern College/Swavely School/Stage Vocational School

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) Photo size 2x3, p. 49

Eastern college 14-40-31

Eastern College entrance, East Hall, Music Hall and Vrhees Hall

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 86

Eastern College 14-38-131

Eastern College with East Hall and Vorhees Hall

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.93

Eastern College 14-38-132

Eastern College women athletes with Jack Morgan, Thelma Wolfe, Thelma Bell, Lucille Dorough, Dessie Nichols and Viola Sarles.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.94

Eastern College 14-41-01

Swavely School with Baldwin House

Collection of 8 photographs

Eastern College 05-02-25

Baldwin Music Hall, Eastern College, Manassas, VA

Digitally scanned Prints

Eastern College 14-58-51

Manassas, Va., Eastern College, 1921

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 295

Published in Book

Eastern College 14-65-051

The boys' dormatory, Eastern College in Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 10)

Newspaper

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Eastern College 14-65-187

In their prime, these buildings housed seven different private schools.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Eastern College 14-90-033

Eastern College [2 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 28

Published in Book

Eastern College - Conservatory

14-65-187

In their prime, these buildings housed seven different private schools.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Eastern College football squad

14-90-083

Eastern College football squad.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 78

Published in Book

Eastern College, Music Hall

14-90-019

Manassas Institute (Eastern College) founded in 1890 in the Baldwin House.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 20

Published in Book

Easton, W. G. 16-01-000-14

W. G. Easton (Stone # 787), PA, Tombstone Repository.

Digitally scanned Prints

January 2010

Eates, Mr. & Mrs. 14-13-034

Bristow Home Demonstration Club in the home of Mr. & Mrs. Eates.

Photo No.: CUL0166 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1940

Eates, Mrs. W. O. 14-13-108

Bristow Home Demonstration Club project, chair upholstered by Mrs. W. O. Eates

Photo No.: CUL0165 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1940

Eates, Rev. & Mrs. W. O. 14-13-109

Bristow Home Demonstration Club project, bed refinished at furniture clinic by Rev. & Mrs. W. O. Eates.

Photo No.: CUL0164found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1940

Eaton, Brenda Joyce 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

**Ebenezer Baptish Church** 

14-23-003

Baptism on Occoquan River by Ebenezer Baptist Church

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 5x7; Page: 1

Published in Book

Ebenezer Baptist Cemetery 16-01-010

Ebenezer Baptist Cemetery (4 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Ebenezer Baptist Church 14-23-099

Lottie Bowles Harris in front of Ebenezer Baptist Church

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 51

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Ebenezer Baptist Church, Occoquan** 

Ebenezer Baptist Church under construction

Published in Book

Ebenezer Baptist Church, Occoquan 14-68-088

Ebenezer Baptist Church, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 119

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 85

Published in Book 2000

14-68-058

Ebert, Paul 02-01-08

Paul Ebert, Commonwealth Attorney seated

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5

Ebert, Paul (Law Office Building) 14-65-203

Manassas High School Track Team

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation

Section", p.10)

Newspaper 1912

Ebhardt, Raedelle 14-76-20

Raedelle Ebhardt County Fair Queen

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.41

Published in Book

Echols, Pamula Louise 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Eck, Cecelia 14-45-027

Cecelia Eck

Dec 2006

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Eckhardt, David 14-20-007

David Eckhardt

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x6; Page: 26

Eckhardt, David 14-44-20

David Eckhardt, p. 102

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Edenezer Baptist Church 14-25-056

Ebenezer Baptist Church, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 52

Published in Book

Edge Hill 14-66-276

Edge Hill, home of "Squire" Ewell.

January 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Edge Hill-Ewell Cemetery 16-01-098

Edge Hill-Ewell Cemetery (7 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Edge Hill, Hickory Grove 07-09-103

Edge Hill, Hickory Grove

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 271

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Edgemoore 14-87-04

Edgemoore home of Mrs. and Mrs. William Trusler 418 N. Main St.

Newspaper Clipping

Other Media

Edgemoore 14-87-20

"Edgemoore" home of Mrs. Thomas Didlake at 446 N. Grant Ave.

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media

Edmonds, Jeffrey 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Edmondson, William Braxton II

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

14-03-433

Educators, African American 14-38-130

Prince William County African American Educators

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x5, p.92

1954

Edward L. Grass General Contractor 14-28-143

Edward L.Grass General Contractor

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI): photo size: 3 x 5, page 75

Published in Book 1970

Edwards Farm (No. 4, Vol.I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Edwards, C. L. 14-59-08

J. P. Hyde, C. L. Edwards, and P. B. Beale with train 35 at Manassas

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 143

Published in Book 1964

Edwards, Gertie 14-64-078

Gertie Edwards, Usher

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 13

Published in Book

Effie, Lucy 14-40-07

Joseph Hottle family with Lucy Hottle, Charles Hottle, Elizabeth Armentrount, Gordon Armentrout, Cora Hottle, Noah Hottle, Mose Hottel, William Hottle, Clyde Armentrout, Lucy Armentrout, Catherine Hottle, Joseph Hottle, Lydia Breeden, Ila Breeden, Albert Breeden, Oden Breeden, Lucy Effie, Harry Breeden

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6, p. 18

1904

Effingham 02-19-08

Effingham with 2 story columns

Slides August 1970

Effingham 02-19-09

Effingham house with 4 chimneys

Slides August 1970 - 1970

Effingham 02-19-10

Effingham

Slides August 1970

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes Effingham** 02-20-14 Effingham accessory building Slides October 1970 - 1970 **Effingham** 14-14-06 Effingham, Aden vicinity Fiche 81 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey Micro Fiche **Effingham** 14-22-150 Effingham Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x6; Page:144 **Effingham** 14-25-059 Effingham, Aden Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 58 Published in Book **Effingham** 14-34-076 Effingham house and double slave quarters Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6, p.77 q.v. **Effingham** 16-02-06 Effingham, two views (76-0006) 25 October 1907 Xerox copy **Effingham** 14-03-173 Effingham, Prince William County, built by Colonel wWlliam Alexander, 1744-1814, formerly of Salisbury, VA "Days in an Old Town" by Mrs. Betty Carter Smoot, 1934 (RELIC 9075.52 Smo) Published in Book **Effingham** 14-03-174 Old Slave Quarters at Effingham "Days in an Old Town" by Mrs. Betty Carter Smoot, 1934 (RELIC 9075.52 Smo) Published in Book **Effingham** 14-03-177 Stone sink in the yard of Effingham plantation. "Back of the big house" by John Michael Vlach (RELIC 728.80975 Vla) p. 38 Published in Book 1959 **Effingham** 14-03-178 Fireplace in the kitchen at Effingham plantation. "Back of the big house" by John Michael Vlach (RELIC 728.80975 Vla) p. 61 Published in Book 1936 **Effingham** 14-03-179 Blacksmith shop at Effingham plantation. "Back of the big house" by John Michael Vlach (RELIC 728.80975 Vla) p. 99 Published in Book 1936 **Effingham** 07-08-015 Effingham Taken by Beverly Veness **Digital Print** 2013 **Effingham** 07-08-016 Effingham, chimney end view Taken by Beverly Veness 2013 **Digital Print Effingham** 07-08-017

10/25/2021 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

**Digital Print** 

Effingham, gate

Taken by Beverly Veness

2013

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

**Photo Collection Index** 

Description		01.011 11.1G.071	
Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Effingham		07-08-018	
Effingham, plaques		07-00-010	
Taken by Beverly Veness			
, ,	Digital Print		2013
Effingham		07-08-019	
Effingham sign with out building		0. 00 0.0	
Taken by Beverly Veness			
	Digital Print		2013
Effingham		14-93	
Effingham photos of house and se	veral out buildings (11 p	photos)	
	Digitally scanned I		1930s
Effingham House & Cemetery, Aden (Part 1)		07-09-241	
Effingham House & Cemetery, Ade	·		
4-photos	, ,		
	Photo Prints - 4x6		1997
Effingham House & Cemetery, Aden (Part 2)		07-09-242	
Effingham House & Cemetery, Ade	en (Part 2)		
4-photos			
	Photo Prints - 4x6		1997
Effingham House & Cemetery, Aden (Part 3)		07-09-243	
Effingham House & Cemetery, Ade	en (Part 3)		
4-photos			
	Photo Prints - 4x6		1997
Effingham House & Cemetery, Aden (Part 4)		07-09-244	
Effingham House & Cemetery, Ade	en (Part 4)		
4-photos	Dhata Drinta 4vC		1007
	Photo Prints - 4x6		1997
Effingham House & Cemetery, Aden (Part 5)		07-09-245	
Effingham House & Cemetery, Add	en (Part 5)		
4-photos	Photo Prints - 4x6		1997
Efficient and Harris 8 October Adams			1337
Effingham House & Cemetery, Aden	·	07-09-246	
Effingham House & Cemetery, Add 3-photos	en (Part 6)		
3-priotos	Photo Prints - 4x6		1997
Effingham Plantation		14-03-005	
Effingham Plantation House, home	of Colonel William Alex		
Photo is in color in the "Prince Will			
There is in solor in the Thines will	Xerox copy	1010, 111002.01001.111010	
Effingham Plantation	1,3	14-03-006	
Effingham Plantation Outbuilding		14 00 000	
Photo is in color in the "Prince Will	iam County Annual Rep	oort - 1970"; VA 352.0755 Pri 1970	
	Xerox copy	·	
Effingham Plantation		14-72-52	
Effingham Plantation, Aden			
Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Ti	mes (RELIC 975.52732	Tim), September 2015	
	Published in Caler		
Egypt		14-25-177	

Egypt, Northern Prince William

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 127
Published in Book

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Egypt, Hickory Grove 07-09-104

Egypt, Hickory Grove

4-photos

Description

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2001

Eicher House 14-88-098

Eicher House at Catharpin

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Eicher House, Catharpin 07-09-146

Eicher House, Catharpin

4-photos

4604 Sanders Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2001

Eisenhart, Janice 03-02-68

Children's Party with Janice Eisenhart

Photo Prints - 3x3 October 1975

Eisenhart, Janice 03-03-03

Janice Eisenhart at going away party for June Smith

From the Library scrapbook dated July 1976 - December 1977.

Photo Prints - 5x8

Eisher House 14-25-217

Eicher House, Cartharpin

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 151

Published in Book

Elcan, G. A. 14-13-053

Virginia 4-H Representatives at National Camp with G. A. Elcan, Alice M. Marshall (Louisa Co.), Jack Simmons (Allegheny co.),

Wilda Bourne (Prince William Co.), Robert Griffin (Culpeper Co.), Hallie Hughes.

Photo No.: CUL0057 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1934/5

Elicott, Augustus 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Elicott, Thelma 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Elkins, Denzel 14-03-364

Al Kline, John Wood, Denzel Elkins and Arthur Carter, Barbershoppers

Potomac Leisure, Jan. 26, 1973, p. 11

Published in Newspaper

Ellen Veil 14-25-167

Ellen Veil, Northern Prince William

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 122

Published in Book

Ellen Veil 07-09-019

Ellen Veil

2714 Log Mill Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Ellen's Veil 14-25-161

Ellen's Veil, Woolsey

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 118

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Ellens Veil House, Woolsey

Ellen's Veil House, Woolsey

ca. 1970 Shelter Lane 3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Ellicott-Merchant Mill

14-23-014

07-09-034

Ellicott-Merchant Mill with mill house

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 7

Published in Book

Ellicott, Charlie 14-68-056

Ellicott's Motor Company & Burdett's Eatery with Bob Burdett, Austy Barbee, Charlie Ellicott, and Della Burdett.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 83

Published in Book

Ellicott' Mill 14-25-036

Ellicott's Mill, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 41

Published in Book

Ellicott's Motor Company, Occoquan

14-68-056

19-01

Ellicott's Motor Company & Burdett's Eatery with Bob Burdett, Austy Barbee, Charlie Ellicott, and Della Burdett.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 83

Published in Book

Ellis Farm 14-88-028

Ellis Farm at Greenwich, barn

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Ellis Farm 14-88-029

Ellis Farm, out building

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Ellis Farm & Houses (No. 27, Vol.I)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Ellis Farm barn 14-88-030

Ellis Farm, barn on Vint Hill Road, near Greenwich

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Ellis Run 14-13-138

Home demonstration picnic at Ellis Run

Photo No.: CUL0138 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1939

Ellis Run 14-13-172

Picnic at Ellis Run

Photo No.: CUL0140 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1939

Ellis, Dessie 14-47-060

Dessie Ellis with view from Rippon Lodge

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 78

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Ellis, John 03-01-05

**Format** 

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

Howard E. Churchill photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 1952

Date Taken

Photo No.

Ellis, John 03-01-06

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

Howard E. Churchill photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Ellis, John 03-01-07

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss

Ernestine Grafton.

Howard E. Churchill photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Ellis, John 03-01-04

Chairman of Prince William County Board of Supervisors, Jack Fick, receives keys and title. Pictured left to right Mrs. William Lloyd (Ruth E.), Mrs. Norma Passage, Mrs. William Barbee, Ernestine Grafton, Jack Fick, R. B. Gossom, John Ellis. Seated: Carl Kincheloe, Bradford Lowe, R. S. Hall.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Ellis, Judge & Mrs 14-22-102

Judge & Mrs. Ellis of Rippon Lodge

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8; Page:97

Ellis, Judge Wade 14-47-043

Potomac Path (later aka "Kings Highway"), with Judge Wade Ellis (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 62

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Ellis, M. M. 14-15-30

1923 picture of original Peoples National Bank building with A. A. Hooff, G. R. Ratcliffe, T. H. Lion, L. A. Larkin and M. M. Ellis Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 37

Compact Disc (CD)

Ellis, Suella Gilbert 14-03-387

Jenny Enriquez DeBermant, Melanie P. Ascua, Jewell Moore of Ellis Elementary School with portrtate of Suella Gilbert Ellis Bull Run Observer, 04 Aug 2007, p.2

Published in Newspaper

Ellis, Wade H. 14-03-055

Wade H. Ellis, Chariman of the Prince William Bi-Centennial Committee

"The Manassas Journal" 21 Sept 1931

Newspaper

Ellis, Wade Hampton 14-10-09

Rippon Lodge; old home of the Blackburns, now owned Wade Hampton Ellis.

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

Ellison, Cappy 14-23-240

William Brown, Harry Poln, Cappy Ellison and Henry McPhillips at Alvey's Store

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 125
Published in Book

Ellison, Freddie & Albert

14-23-042

Catharpin's Baseball Team of 1913

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 23 Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Elm Farm Mobile Home Park** 

14-28-066

Elm Farm Mobile Home Park

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 37

Published in Book

1970

**Embrey, Christine** 

14-76-30

Ladies Auxiliary volunteers, Christine Embrey, Grace Shepherd, Joanie Shepherd, Mary Griffith and Gayle Hawkins.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.56

Published in Book 2008

Embrey, Frank S.

14-65-206

Frank S. Embrey, Chairman of the Board, American Bank

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.1)

Newspaper

Embrey, Rixey

14-38-058

Manassas Railroad Depot with Oscar Hudson, John Maloney, Achilles Wilson, Thomas W. Howard, Bernard Trimmer, J. Raymond McCuen, Watt Merchant, G. Walker Merchant, Claude Hixson and Rixey Embrey

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x5, p. 47

**Embrey, Rixey (Station Baggagemaster)** 

Southern Railway employees at Manassas posing at passenger depot. [same photo as No. 14-60-02]

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 139

Published in Book ca. 1928

Embry, Ronnie Lynn

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

**Emery, Virginia** 

14-23-071

May Day at Dumfries Elementary School

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 37 1923

Published in Book

Enfield, plantation house

14-10-05

The plantation old house at Enfield; home of Lieutenant Joseph Parker & Edward Wilson; also known as Graham Place Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

Engineer Band kitchen (No. 97, Vol. II)

19-01

19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10

September 1904

Engineer bridge over Bull Run at Balls Ford (No. 44, Vol. I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Engineer Camp (Camp No. 1) (No. 95, Vol. II)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

19-01 Engineer Camp (Camp No. 1), looking northwest (No. 100,

Vol II)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Engineer Camp (Camp No. I): Guardhouse tents, Canteen

tent, Sergeant Major and Battalion Quartermaster Sergeant's tent, Engineer Department property tent, Battalion

Quartermaster Sergeant's (Ordnance) tent. Headquarters

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

19-01

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** Engineer Camp (No. 3, Vol I) 19-01 Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904 Engineer Camp looking northwest; street of Company F (No. 19-01 99, Vol. II) Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904 Engineer Camp looking west; barber shop and street of 19-01 Company E and Band (No. 98, Vol. II) Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904 Engineer Camp; Quartermaster tents (No. 61, Vol. II) 19-01 Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904 19-01 Engineer Ponton train picket line (No. 94, Vol II) Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

**English Church School** 

14-37-23

The English Church School, under restoration in 1993.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 3x3, p. 110

**English, Marshall** 

14-03-036

14-66-168

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986 Photo Prints - 9x24

Enix, Phillip

Mrs. Phillip Enix, Dr. & Mrs. Steele Lipe at stone gateway leading to the Snow Hill barn.

March 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Ennis, Richard P. 16-01-000-21

Richard P. Ennis, Ennis Cemetery (Triangle), plus several other stones without names.

Further information in the PWC Cemeteries Notebooks (Unpublished)

Digitally scanned Prints

**Episcopal Church - Now church Parsonage** 

14-03-359

Manassas celebrates 100 years of history, photos courtesy of Paul Arrington

Potomac News, May 11, 1973, p. B 5

Published in Newspaper

**Episcopal Church, Occoquan Methodist** 

14-74-03

Occoquan Methodist Episcopal Church and home of Shanklin Family

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Erma Fry 14-03-398

Erma Fry on the porch of a house on Chopawamsic Island

Washington Post, July 30, 1979, A5

Published in Newspaper

Eshelman, Samuel P. Pvt. 14-92-28

Pvt. Samuel P. Eshelman, Co. D.

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Estep Family 14-54-30

Nancy, John, Sara and Robbie Estep

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Ester, John 14-54-29

John Ester

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Estes Family 14-54-31

Ron, Linda, Matt, Kelly and Katie Estes

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Estes, Ambrose Carleton 10-02-01

Gravestone in cemetery

Headstone reading: "Estes, Ambrose Carleton 1780 - 1838 / Margaret Brock 1794 - 1821 / Born in Spottsylvania Co. Virginia".

The gravestone may be located in Columbia Cemetery, Missouri.

Photo Prints - 3x5

Eubank, Jeanne (Mrs.) 14-65-069

Mrs. Jeanne Eubank

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Eureka Hotel 14-38-004

Goodwin House (formerly Manassas Hotel), Keyes House, the Eureka Hotel and the Hotel Maine (formerly the Cannon House)

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p. 11

Eureka House 14-39-03

Four hotels along the railroad in Manassas, Goodwin House, Keyes House, Eureka House and Hotel Maine

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 2x4 p. 11

c. 1900

Eureka House 14-40-04

Eureka House, Keyes House and Hotel Maine

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)3x4, p. 11

c. 1900

Eureka House Hotel 14-90-057

Goodwin House hotel, Keyes House, Eureka House and Cannon House hotels

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 56

Published in Newsletter

Eutize, Kathleen Anne 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Eutsler, Mark 14-36-18

Men's Bible Class c. 1960 Grace Methodist Church

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 85

Eutsler, Mark Whitmore 14-36-02

Mark Whitmore Eutsler

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 15

Evans. Francis 14-36-18

Men's Bible Class c. 1960 Grace Methodist Church

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 85

Evans, Pearl 14-36-17

"Aunt Pearl" Evans prepares to brighten more young lives, 1955

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 84

Evans, Pearl 14-36-38

Women's Society of Christian Service, 25th Anniversary Nov. 1965. Myrtle Mitchell, Helen Eagle, Olive Fisher, Elsia Haddox. Indie Coleman, Kennie Hottle, Betty Johnson, Alverda Parrish, Jessie Blakemore, Mary Compton, Effie Marshall, Lizzie Kit, Ruth Sutphin, Helen Davids Minnie Muddiman, Sara Rice, Pearl Evans.

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 225

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Evans, Richard James** 

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Eve, Oswell B. 14-32-471

Oswell B. Eve's grave on private property outside of Rose, George.

September 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Eve, Oswell Bones 14-32-476

Oswell Bones Eve. 1862

September 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Everett, Linda Marie 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Evergreen 14-14-34

Evergreen, Waterfall, Va.

Fiche 86 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Evergreen 14-22-149

Evergreen

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x6;

Page:143

1936

Evergreen 14-25-186

Evergreen, Evergreen

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 133

Published in Book

Evergreen 14-03-023

Thomas Newton Berryman homestead, "Evergreen" near Aden

Photo donated by Virginia B. Johnson 3/15/05

Photo Prints - 8x10 c. 1905

Evergreen 14-03-024

Thomas Newton Berryman and brothers James, William, John Douglas and Morten Berryman. At sawmill on "Evergreen" farm

near Aden.

Photo donated by Virginia B. Johnson, 3/16/05

Photo Prints - 8x10 c. 1905

Evergreen 14-34-066

Evergreen

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6, p.66 g.v.

Published in Book

Evergreen 14-03-347

Evergreen with Yvonne Butler and her great granddaughter, Kalya Greene

The Bull Run Observer, 27 May 2016, p. 16

Newspaper

Evergreen Country Club 14-28-107

**Evergreen Country Club** 

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 58 (color)

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Evergreen Manor House** 

14-47-064

Evergreen Manor House, home to the Berkley family (ca. 1827) (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 90

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Evergreen Manor House** 

14-66-035

Evergreen Manor House

February 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1930s

14-66-038 **Evergreen Manor House** 

**Evergreen Manor House** 

February 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

2010 Published in Magazine

**Evergreen Manor House** 14-03-386

Evergreen Manor House

Bull Run Observer, 20 Jul 2007, p.1

Published in Newspaper

**Evergreen plantation house** 14-10-06 Evergreen plantation house; home of the Prince William Berkeleys.

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

**Evergreen, Waterfall (Part 1)** 07-09-213

Evergreen, Waterfall (Part 1)

5-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 02 Feb 1998

**Evergreen, Waterfall (Part 2)** 07-09-214

Evergreen, Waterfall (Part 2)

5-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

**Evergreen, Waterfall (Part 3)** 07-09-215

Evergreen, Waterfall (Part 3)

5-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 02 Feb 1998

02 Feb 1998

**Evergreen, Waterfall (Part 4)** 07-09-216

Evergreen, Waterfall (Part 4)

4-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 02 Feb 1998

**Ewell Camp** 14-65-259

Ewell Camp No. 16, Confederate Veterans of Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

**Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets.** 15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

**Ewell Cemetery** 16-01-098

Edge Hill-Ewell Cemetery (7 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Ewell House** 14-14-29

Bel-Air (Ewell House), Minniville

Fiche 85 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Description

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index
Format Photo No. Date Taken

Ewell, A. Maude 14-26-037

A. Maude Ewell

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 123

Published in Book

Ewell, Albert Mortimer 04-01-46

Albert Mortimer Ewell

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [12-19-80]

Other Media

Ewell, Albert Mortimer 04-01-46A

Albert Mortimer Ewell

Original of photo no. 04-01-46

Photo Prints - 6x8

Ewell, Albert Mortimer 13-02-10

Albert Mortimer Ewell, Co. B, 7th VA, Infantry

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum

System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Ewell, Alberta 16-01-098-02

Alberta Ewell Cemetery Marker, Edge Hill-Ewell Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Ewell, Alice Maude 14-66-274

Alice Maude Ewell, 1860-1946

January 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Ewell, Benjamin Stoddert 14-03-140

Benjamin Stoddert Ewell (1810-1894) served as President of the College of William and Mary in 1847-48 & 1854-1888

"Virginia Magazine of History and Biography, Vol 94, No. 1 (Jan. 1986) p.79 (jstor.org)

Published in Book

Ewell, Colonel Jesse 14-10-01

Bel Air Plantation House; home of Colonel Jesse Ewell & Mason Locke Weems

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

Ewell, Colonel Jesse 14-10-04

Silhouette of Colonel Jesse Ewell of Bel Air

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

Ewell, Dr. Jesse 14-10-02

The old plantation house at Dunblane; home of Dr. Jesse & Ellen MacGregor Ewell.

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

Ewell, General R. S. 14-10-03

Pen & ink sketch of General R. S. Ewell

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

Ewell, General Richard 14-50-36

General Richard Ewell 1817-1875

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 87

Published in Book

Ewell, Jesse 16-01-098-01

Jesse Ewell, Edge Hill-Ewell Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

### **Prince William Public Library System** Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Ewell, John Smith** 16-01-098-07

John Smith Ewell Cemetery Marker, Edge Hill-Ewell Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Ewell, Mildred 14-03-325

"Old Homes of Prince William" participants: Mrs. Benjamin Brown, Miss Mildred Ewell, Clara Bell Carter and Miss Mary Louise Carter.

Manassas Journal 13 July 1933, p. 1

Newspaper

Ewell, Richard S. 14-66-156

Confederate Gen. Richard S. Ewell, cousin of Dr. Jesse Ewell. December 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Ewell's Chapel** 14-43-08

Grace Chapel (Ewell's Chapel)

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book

**Ewell's Chapel** 14-66-157

Ewell's Chapel, demolished in the 1980s.

December 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Ewells Chapel** 14-34-023

Ewells Chapel, now knows as Grace Chapel

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6 p.27, q.v.

Facer, Bette Jo 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

**Factory Mill** 14-34-102

Buckland Mill also knows as Calvert's Mill or Factory Mill

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6, p.101, q.v.

Faidley, Ira B. 02-16-06

Ira B. Faidley, Jr., Public Assistance

Man sitting at a desk

Photo Prints - 8x10 1967 Annual Report

02-16-35-05 Faidley, Ira B.

Ira B. Faidley, Public Assistance

Man at Desk. Film roll no. 935

**Contact Sheet** August 3, 1967

Faidley, Ira B. 02-16-35-06

Ira B. Faidley, Public Assistance

Man at Desk. Film roll no. 935

Contact Sheet August 3, 1967

Faidley, Ira B. 02-16-35-07

Ira B. Faidley, Public Assistance

Man at Desk. Film roll no. 935

Contact Sheet August 3, 1967

16-01-255 **Fair Cemetery** 

Cornwell/Fair/Renoe Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Fair, H. Milton 16-01-263-02

H. Milton Fair Cemetery Marker, Cornwell-Fair Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Fair, Sallie M. 16-01-263-01

Sallie M. Fair Cemetery Marker, Cornwell-Fair Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Fair, Urple 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Fairburn, Cora 14-32-363

James Theodore Bean and his wife, Talithia with James's sister, Cora Fairburn.

March 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1925

Fairburn, Marie Shoemaker 14-32-527

Extended Shoemaker Family - 1933 at Moor green Farm: Jim and Mammy Fletcher, Benny Shoemaker, Marie Shoemaker Fairburn, Ann Shoemaker Pope, Jim Shoemaker, Daisy Shoemaker, Grady Shoemaker, Frank Oscar Fairburn and John Dorson (Jack). Base

July 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Faircloth, Art 14-91-016

The King Cobras Band (Tom Dodson, Art Faircloth, Woody O'Neill, Pat Moore, Carter White, and Ron Bukley)

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Jan. 1969, p. 19

Published in Magazine

Fairfax County 02-21-04

Fairfax County at US Route #1

Slides Sep 82

Fairfax County marker 01-11-02-10

Fairfax County Marker No. Z-144

Film roll no. 35947

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Fairfax House 14-25-024

Fairfax House foundation and ruins, Leesylvania

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 32

Published in Book

Fairfax House 14-50-14

Fairfax House Chimney at Leesylvania

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 32

Published in Book 1935

Fairfax House ruins 14-83-01

Ruins of the "Fairfax" house on Freestone Point in Neabsco, VA

Compact Disc (CD) 1900-1919

Fairfax Ruin 14-58-16

Neabsco Creek, Fairfax ruin on Freestone Point, 1920

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 95

Published in Book

Fairfax, Addison S. 12-01-07

Addison S. Fairfax, son of Thompson Fairfax

Located in RELIC Fairfax Family Files

Xerox copy

Fairfax, Beulah, Birdie and Katie 14-03-262

Beulah, Birdie and Katie Fairfax

Booklet donated by Darlene Thompson 4/17/12 located in Family File: Fairfax

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Fairfax, Henry

06-01-01

Graves of Henry Fairfax (aged 74) and his 3rd wife Elizabeth Lindsay (aged 56 years). Daughter of Thomas Lindsay of "The Mount" at Idylwood, NE of Falls Church. He died Oct. 6, 1847, she died one month later, Nov. 6, 1847

Two grave stones

Photo Prints - 7x10

Fairfax, Henry

14-58-15

Neabsco Creek, Henry Fairfax Tomb, Leesylvania

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 95

Published in Book

Fairfax, Henry Baines

14-03-258

Henry Baines Fairfax

Booklet donated by Darlene Thompson 4/17/12 located in Family File: Fairfax

Xerox copy

Fairfax, Henry Baines

14-03-260

Henry Baines Fairfax with his children and spouses

Booklet donated by Darlene Thompson 4/17/12 located in Family File: Fairfax

Xerox copy

Fairfax, Ida

12-01-08

Ida Fairfax, daughter of Addison S. Fairfax and Mary Jane Davis. Ida married Hezekiah Reid.

Located in RELIC Fairfax Family Files

Xerox copy

Fairfax, Ivy

14-03-259

Maudie Fairfax and wife Mary Frances Pettitt, Katie Fairfax and husband Eppa Hunton Davis, Ivy Fairfax and husband William Cronkite

Booklet donated by Darlene Thompson 4/17/12 located in Family File: Fairfax

Xerox copy

Fairfax, Katie

14-03-259

Maudie Fairfax and wife Mary Frances Pettitt, Katie Fairfax and husband Eppa Hunton Davis, Ivy Fairfax and husband William Cronkite

Booklet donated by Darlene Thompson 4/17/12 located in Family File: Fairfax

Xerox copy

Fairfax, Martha L.

16-01-310-05

Martha L. Fairfax Cemetery Marker, Little Georgetown Cemetery, Fauquier Co.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Fairfax, Tommy

14-03-261

Tommy Fairfax

Booklet donated by Darlene Thompson 4/17/12 located in Family File: Fairfax

Xerox copy

**Fairview** 

14-34-125

Conrad House also know as Fairview

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6, p.126, q.v.

**Fairview School** 

14-25-049

Fairview School, Lake Ridge

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 48
Published in Book

**Fairview School** 

14-37-24

The Fairview School as it looked, abandoned, in 1980.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 111

**Fairview School** 

14-44-02

Fairview School, p. 12

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)
Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Falkland 14-25-185

Falkland, Buckland

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 132

Published in Book

Falkland 14-88-136

Falkland

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Falkland 14-66-371

Falkland before wing was added in the 1950s July 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Falkland 14-66-373

Falkland with 1844 wing and 1952 wing

July 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2016

Falkland Farm 14-03-009

Falkland Farm; owned by Mrs. Steven Malevich

Photo is in color in the "Prince William County Annual Report - 1969"; VA 352.0755 Pri 1969

Xerox copy

Falkland Farm 14-34-072

Falkland Farm

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6, p.72 q.v.

Falkland schoolhouse 14-66-372

Falkland schoolhouse

July 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1970s

Falkland, Buckland 07-09-127

Falkland, Buckland

Photo Prints - 4x6

Fancer, Debbie 14-32-493

Sitting with Santa in the Courthouse.

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Farfax, Maudie 14-03-259

Maudie Fairfax and wife Mary Frances Pettitt, Katie Fairfax and husband Eppa Hunton Davis, Ivy Fairfax and husband William Cronkite

Booklet donated by Darlene Thompson 4/17/12 located in Family File: Fairfax

Xerox copy

Fariburn, Frank Oscar 14-32-527

Extended Shoemaker Family - 1933 at Moor green Farm: Jim and Mammy Fletcher, Benny Shoemaker, Marie Shoemaker Fairburn, Ann Shoemaker Pope, Jim Shoemaker, Daisy Shoemaker, Grady Shoemaker, Frank Oscar Fairburn and John Dorson (Jack" Pope.

July 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Farm 02-21-81

Farm in PWC near highway (aerial view)

Slides

Farm & Garden Bldg. 08-06-152

Manassas Farm and Garden building and grain elevator

Taken from train

Photo Prints - 3x5 October 3, 1971

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken

Farmer, George W.

14-64-110

George W. Farmer, Sr.

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket ( RELIC 975.52732), p. 39

Published in Book

Farmer, George W. & Mrs.

14-64-009

Pastor and Mrs. George W. Farmer, Jr.

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 7

Published in Book

Farmer, George W. Dr.

14-66-337

Dr. George W. Farmer and Archbishop Desmond Tutu December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Farmer, George W. Rev.

14-66-339

Dr. George W. Farmer, Jr. has served as pastor of Olive Branch Baptist Church since March 1999.

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Farmer, Loretta

14-64-016

Loretta Farmer, Deaconess

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 9

Published in Book

Farmer, Roberta C.

14-64-111

Roberta C. Farmer

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket ( RELIC 975.52732), p. 39

Published in Book

**Farmers Hotel** 

14-34-048

Farmers Hotel, Dumfries

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x4, p.47, q.v.

Farrell, Anna

14-66-135

Anna Farrell, executive director of Benedictine Counseling Services

July 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Farrell, Mary E.

Mary E. Farrell Cemetery Marker, Asbury Cemetery

16-01-170-02

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Faulconer, Carol Miss** 

04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

**FBI Academy** 

02-16-15

FBI Academy

Three story brick building

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Featherstone** 

02-21-11

Featherstone (12 slides)

Slides

Sep 82

**Featherstone Shores home** 

14-28-025

Featherstone Shores home

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 8, page 18 (color)

Published in Book

1970

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

14-28-015 **Fence** 

Fence with roses

Fennessy, Kathleen Ann

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 13 (color) 1970

Published in Book

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

14-03-433

Ferguson family 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Ferguson, John & Mary 14-54-32

John & Mary Ferguson

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Ferguson, Mary Harrover

Sudley Methodist Church with Ed Bland, Betty Duley and Mary Harrover Ferguson

Photo Prints - 3x5

Ferguson, Mary Harrover 01-17-03

Sudley Methodist Church with Ed Bland, Betty Duley and Mary Harrover Ferguson

Photo Prints - 3x5

Ferguson, Samuel 14-23-156

Iwo Jima Memorial at Quantico MCB; Sgt. Abrams, Franklin Keys, Samuel Ferguson, Mr. Crismond & PFC Tino Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 78

> Published in Book 1951

14-65-181 Feriazzo, A. J.

Prince William County Board of Supervisors in Work Session

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Feriazzo, A. J., Dr. 14-65-172

Members o9f the Prince William Board of Supervisors

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section, p.1)

Newspaper

Ferlazzo, A. J. 02-02-08

A. J. Ferlazzo and others

Three men in shirt sleeves looking at a map. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Ferlazzo, A. J. 02-02-21

A. J. Ferlazzo and O. J. Fitzwater

Three men standing. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Ferlazzo, A. J. 02-02-23

A. J. Ferlazzo

Two men standing. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken

Ferlazzo, A. J. 02-15-01

Men identified as: Unknown; Johnson; Unknown; Ferlazzo; Fitzwater; Lowe; Alvey; Manderfield; Unknown; Sharp; Unknown; Unknown

Twelve men in raincoats standing outside

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

January 18, 1968

Ferlazzo, A. J. 02-15-08

Men identified as: Fitzwater, Unknown, Unknown, Unknown, Sharp, Ferlazzo, Unknown, Alvey, Johnson, Unknown, Unknown,

Manderfield

Men in machine shop

Photo Prints - 8x10

Ferlazzo, A. J. Dr. 14-03-159

The Supervisors worked closely with school officials in '58

Journal Messenger, 15 Jan 1959, p. A-8

Newspaper

Ferlazzo, Dr. Alfred J. 14-23-261

Mark, Marty, Gerry and Rocky Martinez with Dr.Alfred J. Ferlazzo at ribbon cutting of Marty's Men's Shop in Dumfries Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 137

Published in Book

Ferlazzo, Tony 14-23-170

Al Presti, Hunt Moncure, Ewing Wall, Wallace Courne, John Adams, Clifton Caton and Tony Ferlazzo in Quantico Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 85

Published in Book

**Fernstrom Forest** 08-06-138

Fernstrom Forest

Picture of plaque inscribed: "This 25 acre tract set aside by the Virginia Forest Service for the use of the Virginia Federation of Garden Clubs was dedicated to Cornelia Hodgeman Fernstrom founder of the VA Federation of Garden Clubs, March 30, 1939." H. H. Douglas photographer

> Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative October 3, 1978

> > 08-06-138

08-06-139

Fernstrom, Cornelia Hodgeman

Fernstrom Forest

Picture of plaque inscribed: "This 25 acre tract set aside by the Virginia Forest Service for the use of the Virginia Federation of Garden Clubs was dedicated to Cornelia Hodgeman Fernstrom founder of the VA Federation of Garden Clubs, March 30, 1939." H. H. Douglas photographer.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

October 3, 1978

Fernstrom, Cornelia Hodgeman

Robinson State Forest, Gainesville

Picture of forest and Cornelia Hodgeman Fernstrom Memorial sign. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative October 3, 1978

**Fetzer Homeplace** 14-88-123

Fetzer Homeplace at Sudley Springs

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

**Fetzer Mill at Sudley Springs** 14-88-124

Fetzer Mill at Sudley Springs

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

**Fetzer-Sudley Farm Cemetery** 16-01-307

Fetzer-Sudley Farm Cemetery (16 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Fetzer, Andrew 08-06-190

Sudley Mill

Rebuilt by Andrew Fetzer. Picture taken about 1931 after the building was abandoned.

Photo Prints - 3x5 ca. 1930s

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Fetzer, Andrew 14-24-07

Sudley Springs Mill ca. 1900

Andrew Fetzer standing in doorway.

Xerox copy

Fetzer, Andrew 14-24-08

Sudley Springs Hotel ca. 1890s

Seated man with top hat is Andrew Fetzer, mill owner

Xerox copy

Fetzer, R. H. 16-01-307-15

R. H. F(etzer) Cemetery Marker, Fetzer-Sugley Farm Cemetery [initials only]

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Fewell, Cecil 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Fewell, John W. 14-32-573

John W. Fewell

May 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Fick Cemetery 07-09-153

Graham Park, Triangle

2-photos

Fick Cemetery

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Fick, J. F. 03-01-05

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Senior Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

mesune Granton.

Photo Prints - 8x10 1952

Fick, J. F. 03-01-06

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Fick, J. F. 03-01-07

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Fick, Jack 14-03-375

Prince William's elder statesmen; Jack Fick, Lester Huff and R. S. Hall.

Potomac Scene Magazine, Jan. 1973

Published in Newspaper

Field, Louis 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Field, Paula 14-64-031

Paula Field, Finance Committee

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 11

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Fields, Janice 14-70-002

Volunteers in Prince William County

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Undated assumed to be 2011

Published in Newsletter

Fields, Lewis J., Lt. Gen. 14-91-014

Lt. Gen. Lewis J. Fields, USMC

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Jan. 1969, p. 11

Published in Magazine

Fields, Mary Washington 14-66-067

Mary Washington Fields has been a devoted member of Oakrum Baptist Church for 71 years

August 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Fields, P. 14-64-038

P. Fields, Senior Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Fields, Paula 14-64-081

Paula Fields, Usher

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 13

Published in Book

Fields, Paula 14-64-085

Paula Fields, Floral Ministry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 14

Published in Book

Fields, Paula 14-64-101

Paula Fields, Youth Ministry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 16

Published in Book

Fields, Wayne 14-65-006

Plant manager Wayne Fields surveys the stacks upon stacks of Centennial papers.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 3)

Newspaper

Fifth Duryeee Zouves Monument 14-90-108

Fifth Durvee Zouves Monument

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 105

Published in Book

Fileds, Wayne 14-65-031

Wayne Fields

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Finegan, John 14-82-03

John Finegan

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter April 1979

Finet, Angela Rev. 14-03-346

Rev. Angela Finet, Nokesville Church of the Brethren

Bull Run Observer, April 15, 2016, p. 18

Published in Newsletter

Description

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Finks, Mary Risdon

14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

April 14, 1963

Fire and Rescue, Prince William County

14-03-380

"Prince William County Department of Fire and Rescue: celebrating 50 years of Service" RELIC 363.378 Pri [This book contains many photos and an index of names]

Published in Book

Fire Company, Manassas Volunteer

14-38-177

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company in front of Manassas Town Hall

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.125

1948

Fire Company, Manassas Volunteer Auxiliary

14-38-178

14-68-039

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company Auxiliary with Eula Bourne, Becky Dowell, Mildred Watts, Goldie Mathias, Lorene Parrish, Eleanor Hynson, Edna Earl Kincheloe, Lois Brown, Henrietta Jussaume, Orma Davis, Bibs Wheeling, Bea Barron, Ruth Slusher, Mattie Parrish and Walser Roaher

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.126

1954

Fire Dept, Occoquan-Woodbridge-Lorton

Occoquan-Woodbridge-Lorton Volunteer Fire Department

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 70

Published in Book

Fire Wagon 14-65-221

D. J. Arrington sits atop the first Manassas fire wagon on Grant Ave.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.9)

Newspaper ca. 1905

Firefly locomotive

14-38-053

Locomotive "Firefly" of the United States Military Railroad atop an Orange & Alexandria trestle near Union Mills, Virginia Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 43

First Manassas 14-40-03

Artist's conception of First Manassas

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)3x4, p. 7

**First Manassas reenactment** 

14-28-007

A reenactment of the Battle of First Manassas by the North-South Skirmish Society

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 4 x 8, page 8

Published in Book 1970

First Methodist Church (bef. 1916), Occoquan

14-68-027

First Methodist Church, Occoquan Ibef. 1916), with Shanklin House

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 60

Published in Book 1916

First Methodist Church, Occoquan

14-68-024

14-68-074

Commerce Street, Occoquan with First Methodist Church

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 57

Published in Book

First Methodist Church, Occoquan (former), Occoquan

Occoquan Town Hall (formerly First Methodist Church)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 108

Published in Book 2001

10/25/2021 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** Page 293

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

First Methodist Church, Occoquan (late 19th century)

14-68-011

Town of Occoquan, including Mill House, Tyson-Janney Warehouse, First Methodist Church, Alton Hotel, Rock Ledge, and Hammel Hotel (late 19th century)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 26

Published in Book

**First Mount Zion Baptist Church** 

14-94

First Mount Zion Baptist Church, the 150th Anniversary (975.52734Fir)

A large book with many current photos, many without names.

Published in Book

**Fisher and Son Hardward** 

14-38-075

C. E. Fisher and Son Hardware, located on Battle Street with Charles E. Fisher and Charles Cleveland Fisher Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 4x4, p. 58

1935

**Fisher and Son Hardware** 

14-38-076

C. E. Fisher and Son Hardware organ with Helen Williams

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x3, p. 58

1958

Fisher House 14-25-104

Byrd-Fisher House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 85
Published in Book

Fisher House, Manassas 07-09-196

Byrd-Fisher House, Manassas

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Fisher, Amos T. 14-57-11

Amos T. Fisher, 1825-1919

Photo published in: "The Selecman Family, A History", (RELIC 929.2 Selecman Col)

Published in Book

Fisher, Charles Cleveland

14-38-075

C. E. Fisher and Son Hardware, located on Battle Street with Charles E. Fisher and Charles Cleveland Fisher Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 58

1935

Fisher, Charles Cleveland

14-39-06

Charles E. Fisher and Son grocery store with Mary Ruth Fisher, Charles Cleveland Fisher and Jack Dulin Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 5x7, p. 35

Fisher, Charles E. 14-38-075

C. E. Fisher and Son Hardware, located on Battle Street with Charles E. Fisher and Charles Cleveland Fisher Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 4x4, p. 58

1935

Fisher, Charles E. grocery store

14-39-06

Charles E. Fisher and Son grocery store with Mary Ruth Fisher, Charles Cleveland Fisher and Jack Dulin Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 5x7, p. 35

Fisher, Cleveland H. 14-03-414

Cleveland H. Fisher, Organist, Dies Washington Post, Nov. 19, 1977, B 6

Published in Newspaper

Fisher, Florence 14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson, Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

**Indexed As:** 

Description

## Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Fisher, J. E.		14-77-01	
Prince William County Police	Department (42-head shots	s)	
,	Xerox copy	,	1970
Fisher, J. R.		14-77-01	
Prince William County Police	Department (42-head shots	s)	
,	Xerox copy	,	1970
Fisher, James		14-77-02	
PWC Motor Cycle Squad			
Patomac News Newspaper (	11 May 1990)		
Xerox copy		1970	
Fisher Mary Buth		14 30 06	

Fisher, Mary Ruth 14-39-06

Charles E. Fisher and Son grocery store with Mary Ruth Fisher, Charles Cleveland Fisher and Jack Dulin Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 5x7, p. 35

Fisher, Olive 14-36-38

Women's Society of Christian Service, 25th Anniversary Nov. 1965. Myrtle Mitchell, Helen Eagle, Olive Fisher, Elsia Haddox. Indie Coleman, Kennie Hottle, Betty Johnson, Alverda Parrish, Jessie Blakemore, Mary Compton, Effie Marshall, Lizzie Kit, Ruth Sutphin, Helen Davids Minnie Muddiman, Sara Rice, Pearl Evans.

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 225

Fisher, Pamula Joyce 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Fitzgerald, Fannie W. 14-03-267

Antioch-McCrae class picture 1963-64 with Fannie W. Fitzgerald, teacher

Washington Post, 6 July 2014 p. 1C

Newspaper 1963

Fitzgerald, Fannie W. 14-03-268

Manassas Park elementary class with Fannie W. Fitzgerald

Washington Post, 6 July 2014 p. 1C

Newspaper 1966

Fitzgerald, Fannie W. 14-03-269

Fannie W. Fitzgerald

Washington Post, 6 July 2014 p. 1C

Newspaper 2014

Fitzhugh, Katie (Butler) 14-16-19

Katie (Butler) Fitzhugh

Digitally scanned Prints

Fitzhugh, Katie & Howard 14-16-16

Home where I stayed while I attended Morgan College, 1934-38. I am pictured in the back of the car. Aunt katie & Uncle Howard (Fitzhugh)

Digitally scanned Prints

Fitzwater, O. J. 02-02-24

O. J. Fitzwater and G. P. Manderfield

Two men seated. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Fitzwater, O. J. 02-02-37

O. J. Fitzwater

One man with a gavel and name plate. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x6

Fitzwater, O. J. 02-08-01

O. J. Fitzwater, Unknown man, Mr. Gardner, Stanley Owens, Governor Lindsay Almond, Jack Ratcliff and Unknown man Board of Supervisors. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Fitzwater, O. J. 02-15-08

Men identified as: Fitzwater, Unknown, Unknown, Unknown, Sharp, Ferlazzo, Unknown, Alvey, Johnson, Unknown, Unknown,

Manderfield

Men in machine shop

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Fitzwater, O. J. 02-15-11

Men identified as: Unknown; Fitzwater; Unknown; Manderfield; Unknown; Johnson

Men in the library

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Fitzwater, O. J. 02-15-13

Men identified as: Unknown, Fitzwater, Sharp, Unknown, Unknown, Manderfield, Johnson, Unknown, Unknown

Men watching men remodeling

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Fitzwater, O. J. 02-10-19

Sheriff and women in Crossing Guard uniforms at a reception with Mr. Fitzwater

Photo Prints - 8x10

Fitzwater, O. J. 02-02-21

A. J. Ferlazzo and O. J. Fitzwater

Three men standing. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Fitzwater, O. J. 02-02-26

G. P. Manderfield, R. W. Alvey, B. Lowe, O. J. Fitzwater and J. B. Johnson

Five men and a map outside. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x6 November 4, 1965

Fitzwater, O. J. 02-15-01

Men identified as: Unknown; Johnson; Unknown; Ferlazzo; Fitzwater; Lowe; Alvey; Manderfield; Unknown; Sharp; Unknown;

Unknown

Twelve men in raincoats standing outside

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Fitzwater, O. J. 02-15-04

Men identified as: Sharp; Alvey; Unknown; Johnson; Unknown; Unknown; Unknown; Fitzwater; Unknown; Manderfield

Students and men in machine shop

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Fitzwater, O. J. 02-15-12

Men identified as: Unknown; Alvey; Fitzwater; Johnson; Unknown; Unknown

Men in machine shop

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Fitzwater, O. J. 02-16-02

People identified as: Unknown; Alvey, Fitzwater, Unknown

Supervisors at board table

Photo Prints - 8x10

Fitzwater, O. J. 14-03-159

The Supervisors worked closely with school officials in '58

Journal Messenger, 15 Jan 1959, p. A-8

Newspaper

Fitzwater, O. J. 14-65-172

Members o9f the Prince William Board of Supervisors

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section, p.1)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index **Format** Photo No. Date Taken

Fitzwater, Otha J. 14-03-358

The elder statesmen; PWC Board of Supervisors. Wheatley (Pop) Johnson and son Joseph, Francis Coffey, J. Carl Kincheloe,

Robert W. Alvey, Andrew J. Donnelly and Otha J. Fitzwater.

Potomac Scene Jan. 26, 1973, p. 7

1973 Published in Newspaper

Flag, Mosby's Rangers 13-01-02

Flag - Mosby's Rangers 43d Battalion Virginia Cavalry

Digitally scanned

Flat Run Baptist Church 14-32-567

Flat Run Baptist Church, Organized 1849

March 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Flatford, Marion 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

**Fleetwood** 14-14-08

Fleetwood, Brentsville vicinity

Fiche 82 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

**Fleetwood** 14-34-074

Fleetwood near Aden

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6, p.75 q.v.

14-20-005 Fleming, Mike

Mike Fleming

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 5x6; Page: 20

Fleming, Mike 14-44-33

Mike Fleming, ,p. 131

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Fleshman, Rushford K., Jr. Home 14-91-030

Rushford K. Fleshman, Jr. Home on Poplar Lane, Woodbridge "Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Feb. 1969, p. 26

Published in Magazine

Fletcher Barn 07-09-064

Fletcher Barn, Lucasville

2-photos

Lucasville Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 1997

Fletcher Cemetery 16-01-268

Allen-Fletcher Cemetery (4 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Fletcher Family Farm building 14-88-001

Fletcher Family Farm building

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

**Fletcher Farm** 16-01-228

Fletcher Farm Homeplace Cemetery (2 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Fletcher House** 14-88-003

Fletcher House on Lucasville Road

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Fletcher House, Lucasville

07-09-063

Fletcher House, Lucasville

Photo Prints - 4x6

30 Sep 1997

Fletcher, Jim and Mammy

14-32-527

Extended Shoemaker Family - 1933 at Moor Green Farm: Jim and Mammy Fletcher, Benny Shoemaker, Marie Shoemaker Fairburn, Ann Shoemaker Pope, Jim Shoemaker, Daisy Shoemaker, Grady Shoemaker, Frank Oscar Fairburn and John Dorson "Jack" Pope.

July 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Fletcher, Jim and Mammy

14-32-528

Ben Shoemaker, Jim and Mammy Fletcher and Jim Shoemaker

July 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Fletcher, Stephanie Davis

14-32-475

Stephanie Davis Fletcher September 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Fletcher, Stephen W.

14-32-473

Stephen W. Fletcher, U. S. Army 1944

September 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Fletcher, Stephen W.

14-32-474

Stephen W. Fletcher

September 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Flickinger, Sidney

14-76-22

Veterans Farm Club members Joe Johnson, Robert Tyrrell, Robert Beahm, Kemp Clemen, Sidney Flickinger

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.44

Published in Book 2008

Flickinger, Sidney

14-76-25

Sidney Flickinger on the midway.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.48

Published in Book 2008

Flood, Anna and Henry

14-89-017

Anna Portner Flood and Henry De La Warr Flood

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.208

Published in Book c. 1920

Flood, Anna, Bolling and Eleanor

14-89-016

Anna Portner Flood with her children, Bolling and Eleanor

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.208

Published in Book c. 1917

Flood, Henry D.

14-03-337

Representative and Mrs. Henry D. Flood, Mrs. Flood was Miss Anna Portner [wedding photo]

Evening Star Newspaper Washington, DC, Sunday April 19, 1914, sec 7, p. 1

Xerox copy

Flood, Henry De La Warr Sen.

14-89-015

Anna Florence Portner and Senator Henry De La Warr Flood with their attendants on the wedding day April 18,1914 "The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.208

Published in Book

Flooding, Occoquan (Hurricane Agnes)

14-68-068

Scenes of Occoguan and the river during the Hurricane Agnes Flooding

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 104

Published in Book

1972

Indexed As: Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** Florance Farm 08-06-127 Florance Farm, Gainesville South House, front view of overgrown house with wooden siding. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative September 7, 1968 Florance Farm 08-06-128 Florance Farm, Gainesville North House. Front view of deserted two-story house. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative September 7, 1968 Florance Farm 08-06-129 Florance Farm, Gainesville North House. House and several deserted farm buildings. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative September 7, 1968 Florance Farm 08-06-130 Florance Farm, Gainesville North House and barns. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative September 7, 1968 Florance Farm 08-06-131 Florance Farm. Gainesville Rear of North House and out building. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative September 7, 1968 Florance Farm 08-06-132 Florance Farm, Gainesville South House rear view. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 September 7, 1968 Florance Farm 08-06-133 Florance Farm, Gainesville Quarterhorse farm and Atlas Industries Building. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 September 7, 1968 Florance Farm 08-06-134 Florance Farm, Gainesville South House and south barn. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 September 7, 1968 Florance Farm 08-06-135 Florance Farm, Gainesville Side view of barn. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 September 7, 1968 Florance Farm 08-06-136 Florance Farm, Gainesville South barn. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 September 7, 1968 Florance Farm 08-06-137 Florance Farm, Gainesville View across Lee Highway from Henry Florance Farm. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 September 7, 1968

Florance, Robert Henry house 14-66-190

Robert Henry Florance house off Lee Highway August 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

16-01-000-02 **Florence Cemetery** 

Flourance Cemetery, Route 234 (Dumfries Rd. & Liberia Rd. Extension)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color 18 July 1997

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Florence, John House

14-88-059

John Florence House, Limstrong's Corner

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Florence, Mae 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Flory, Ann photo collection

Ann Flory photo collection Series 1, Group 22

Flory, Anne 14-22-140

Anne Flory

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x2;

Page:137

Flory, Cleveland 14-32-031

Cleveland Flory

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Flory, Dr. and Mrs. 08-06-012

Bel Air with Dr. and Mrs. Flory

side view of chimney & back of two people. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 27, 1970

14-32-027 Flory, Eugene

**Eugene Flory** 

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Flory, Ira 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Flory, Mary Owens 14-32-354

Mary Owens Flory remembers Brentsville

December 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Flory, S. H. 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Flory, Sharon 14-76-07

Sharon Flory in a field of corn.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.17

Published in Book

Flory, William 14-17-43

William Flory, owner of Bel Air, 1990

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 129

16-01-000-03 Flourance Cemetery

Flourance Cemetery Marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 color 18 July 1997

Flourance Family 16-01-000-01

Flourance Memorial Cemetery marker for John and Elizabeth Flourance first settlers on this land granted Aug 20, 1725

See: The Flourance, Florance, Florence Families of Old Prince Wm. Co., VA (929.2 FLO, p. 74-6)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color 18 July 1997

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Floyd, Jeff Rev. 14-66-340

Rev. Jeff Floyd, Associate Pastor and Gainesville District Supervisor Pete Candland.

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Flynn, William Edward III 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Fogle, Audrey Rebecca 14-32-265

Audrey Rebecca Fogle

February 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Fogle, Mildred 14-32-400

Brentsville Girl Scout Picnic down at Seymours Island

August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1943

Fogle, Raymond 14-32-323

Students who attended the 2008 Brentsville One-Room School Reunion

October 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Fogle, Raymond 14-32-411

Brentsville School 2009 Class Reunion

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Fogle, Simon P. 14-03-265

Simon P. Fogle born about 1859 in Rockingham Co, son of Martin Fogle. Married Mary Susan Good 9 Oct 1883.

Xerox copy 1909

14-22-024

Foley, Nancy Randolph Mallory

Nancy Randolph Mallory Foley

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x3;

Page:30

Foley, Willis 14-22-023

Willis Foley

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x3;

Page:30

Foot Bridge, Occoquan 14-68-095

Foot Bridge, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 125

Published in Book 2007

Foote, William 14-03-033

William Foote in front of his store

12 August 1965, Journal Messenger, newspaper article in Foote Family File, RELIC

Xerox copy

Foote, William 14-03-034

Foote store decorated in 1904. With William Foote and 2 daughters

12 August 1965, Journal Messenger, newspaper article in Foote Family File, RELIC

Xerox copy

Forbes sketch 14-75-01

Forbes sketch of Manassas Junction after Confederate evacuation - March 1862

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Forbes sketch 14-75-02

Forbes sketch with ruined fort in the foreground, after March 1862.

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

Forbes, Edwin 14-15-01

Manassas (Tudor Hall) as it must have appeared to a reporter for the Richmond Dispatch in September 1861. Sketch by Edwin Forbes

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x6, p. 7, q.v.

Forbes, Edwin 14-15-02

Manassas Junction after its evacuation by the Confederate Army - abandoned fortifications, camps, wagons, and burned Railroad Depots. Sketch by Edwin Forbes.

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x5, p. 7, q.v.

Ford, Alonzo 14-64-007

Rev. Alonzo Ford, 1989-1991

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 5

Published in Book

Ford, Ernest W. 14-65-236

Ernest W. Ford displays mosaic map panel at Earley Studios

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.6)
Newspaper

Forest Park, Prince William 14-50-17

Artist's rendering of 18th century Keys House, Prince William Forest Park

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 37

Published in Book

Forman, Samuel Eagle 14-32-626

Samuel Eagle Forman at his Dickinson College 50th Class Reunion.

March 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Fort Beauregard 14-75-17

Fort Beauregard, March 1862.

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

Fort Humphries 14-13-048

Fairfax County house with prize kitchen. House was an old camp building moved from Fort Humphries.

Photo No.: CUL0010 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1922

Fort Humphries 14-13-080

Kitchen prize winner building from Fort Humphries

Photo No.: CUL0011 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1922

Fortin, Jean Pierre 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Fortuna, Coach 14-23-206

Manassas High School basketball game

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 104
Published in Book

Fortuna, J. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97
Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Fossett, Judi 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Foster, Charlie 14-23-238

Walter Sullivan and Charlie Foster with turn-of-the-century-style hearse

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 124

Published in Book

Foster, Dorothy 14-32-482

Remembering Dorothy (Foster) Pearson

October 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1959-60

Foster, Lou 14-76-04

Members of the Veterans Forrestry Judging team J. C. Huffman, instructior, Robert Beahm, Kite Roseberry, Lou Foster, and

Harry Swan, instructor.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.8

Published in Book

Foster, Thomas C. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Fostern 14-25-071

Fostern, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 65

Published in Book

Fostern 14-34-086

Fostern

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x4, p.84, q.v.

Fountain, Fosterlynne Ruth

14-03-433

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Fouts, Muriel Aldora

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Fowler, John 14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Fox House 14-25-079

Fox House, Yorkshire

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 69

Published in Book

Fox, Capt. 01-25-28

Co. A, 9th Armored Replacement Battalion, Ft. Knox, KY [with 8 men identified in a group of several 100]

Stored in RELIC Atlas Papers Box

Photo Prints - Other Aug 1945

Fraley, Ed 14-22-143

Dumfries council members: George Waters, Ed Fraley, Reuel Waters, Randolph Brawner, Guy Reynolds, Nick Katsarelis and Cecil Garrison

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6; Page:138

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Fraley, Ed 14-22-145

Wilmer Porter with Mayors Willard Mountjoy, Martha Black, J. K. Garrison, Paul Cleary, Ed Fraley and Alton Mountjoy Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x4; Page:139

Fraley, Edward and Jane

14-03-170

Edward and Jane Fraley, owners of Dumfries Discount Furniture, have seen traffic mount in the past 20 years.

Potomac News, 12 Jan 1987, p. A6, RELIC PWC File - Cities & Towns - Woodbridge

Xerox copy

Frame, Trevin A. 14-70-008

Prince William County Criminal Justice Academy Basic Law Enforcement 29th Session graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Framer, Loretta 14-64-084

Loretta Framer, Floral Ministry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 14

Published in Book

France, Reba 14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson, Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

Franklin, D. 14-64-056

D. Franklin, Gospel Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Franklin, D. 14-64-066

D. Franklin, Youth Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 13

Published in Book

Franklin, Dawn 14-64-076

Dawn Franklin, Ushers President

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 13

Published in Book

Franklin, L. 14-64-061

L. Franklin, Gospel Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Franklin, T. 14-64-064

T. Franklin, Youth Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 13

Published in Book

Fravel, Richard C. 14-17-44

Beverley's Mill - Pen & ink drawing by Richard C. Fravel

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x3; page: 129

Frazier, Mary (Mrs.) 14-65-079

Mrs. Mary Frazier

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Frederick, Patricia Carol

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Free. W. R. Jr. 05-02-05

Residence of W. R. Free, Jr., Nokesville, VA

Two story house with wrap-around porch Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images / Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

Free, W. R., Lieutenant 14-86-12

Lieutenant W. R. Free

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Freedom Museum 14-03-312

Freedom Museum in Manassas group photo. The Bull Run Observer, 18 Sept. 2015 p. 31

> Xerox copy 2015

Freedom Museum, The 14-66-174

Retired Navy Capt. Jim Porter, President of The Freedom Museum Board and Nick Rychlik.

April 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Freeman Building 14-25-108

Freeman Building, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 87

Published in Book

**Freestone Point** 14-22-165

Freestone Point miniature train

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x7;

Page:158

**Freestone Point** 14-47-053

Freestone Point, Near Woorbridge with S.S. Freestone Gambling Boat

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 73, 77, 88-89 & Back Cover

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Freestone Point** 14-50-37

Freestone Point on the Potomac River in Leesylvania State Park

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 94

Published in Book

**Freestone Point** 14-58-14

Freestone Point Fairfax - Lee Farm Gate

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 95

Published in Book

**Freestone Point** 14-58-16

Neabsco Creek, Fairfax ruin on Freestone Point, 1920

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 95

Published in Book

**Freestone Point Park** 14-72-08

Train ride at Freestone Point Park, near Leesylvania

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times 2012 (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), July

Published in Calendar

1960

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Freestone Point Pool 14-79-02

Freestone Point pool

"Prince William Living, December 2013" RELIC Mag

Published in Magazine

Freestone, S. S. 14-79-01

S. S. Freestone with beach scene

"Prince William Living, December 2013" RELIC Mag

Published in Magazine

French, Charles & Nora 14-54-33

Charles& Nora French

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Fries, Louisa 14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Front Royal Info. Booth 14-23-168

Alma Pearson at Front Royal info. booth

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 84

Published in Book

Frost, Delegate Tom 02-08-11

Tom Frost and Howard Smith Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Frost, Delegate Tom 02-08-07

Chairman Joe Johnson, Prince William County Board of Supervisors, State Senator John Galleher, Tom Frost, Delegate

Fauquier General Assembly; and U. S. Representative Howard Smith

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Frost, Delegate Tom 02-08-09

John Galleher Tom Frost, U. S. Representative Howard Smith and Unknown man

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Frowe, Warren J. home 14-87-06

Home of Mr and Mrs. warren J. Frowe with Skip and Georgia in front of the fireplace

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media 1957

Fry, Barbara Anne Rice (Funeral Card) 18-01-04

Barbara Anne Rice Fry (31 Dec 1939 - 15 Jun 1997)

Fry, James 14-65-238

Woodbridge Clay Products Company

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.8)

Newspaper

Fuller, R. W. 14-23-112

Quantico Masonic Lodge officers in 1934

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 57

Published in Book

Fuller, Terry 14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Fun Farm, Manassas
Hersch Farm, Manassas (Part 1)

3-photos

Description

"Granny" Hersch Farm

Hersch "Fun Farm"

Photo Prints - 4x6 02 Oct 1997

Funeral Home, Ames 14-64-120

Ames Funeral Home, 8914 Quarry Road, Manassas

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 49

07-09-197

Published in Book

Funk, Jesse T. Pvt. 14-92-13

Pvt. Jesse T. Funk, Co. D.

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Funkhouse, Carroll Turner & Jeanne Elizabeth 16-01-003-01

Carroll Turner Funkhouse & Jean Elizabeth Funkhouse Cemetery Marker, Manassas City Confederate Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Funkhouser, Robert D. Lt. 14-92-24

Lt. Robert D. Funkhouser, Co. D.

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Furr House 14-88-035

Furr House at Beverly Mill

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 1998

Furr House 14-25-210

Furr House, BroadRun

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 147

Published in Book

Furr House 14-88-039

Furr House - Millers House at Chapman's MIII

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 1994

Furr House at Beverley Mill, Broad Run (Part 1) 07-09-162

Furr House at Beverley Mill, Broad Run (Part 1)

4-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

Furr House at Beverley Mill, Broad Run (Part 2) 07-09-163

Furr House at Beverley Mill, Broad Run (Part 2)

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

Furr House at Beverley Mill, Broad Run (Part 3) 07-09-164

Furr House at Beverley Mill, Broad Run (Part 3)

4-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 1998

Furr, Bobby 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Furr, Ollie 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Furrow, Dorothy 14-32-281

Lucy Hartman celebrates her 84th birthday with her mother, Verona, sisters Dorothy Furrow and Ruth Dotson and brother

"Judge" Roy Bean

May 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Furrow, Dorothy (Bean) 14-32-542

Dorothy (Bean) Furrow

December 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 28 October 2011

Furrow, Dorothy (Bean) 14-32-594

Forrest Dotson, Ruth (Bean) Dotson, Roy Bean, Lucy (Bean) Hartman and Dorothy (Bean) Furrow

May 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Furrow, Dorothy Lee (Bean) 14-32-412

Dorothy Lee (Bean) Furrow

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Furrow, Dorothy Lee (Bean) 14-32-415

I Inherited my Mother by Dorothy Lee (Bean) Furrow

November 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Furrow, Dorothy Lee (Bean) 14-32-422

"I inherited my mother by Dorothy Lee (Bean) Furrow (part 3)

December 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Furst Home 14-91-008

The Furst Home on Cabin Road, Triangle

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Nov. 1968, p. 20

Published in Magazine

Fussell, Jan Carolyn 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Gadsby, Mr. 14-23-255

Byron D. Woodside, Bertha T. Woodside, Mr. Gadsby and Georgette Widside

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 134

Published in Book

Gaines house 14-66-189

Gaines house (76-152), no longer standing.

July 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Gaines-Brawner Cemetery 16-01-386

Gaines - Brawner Cemetery (3 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Gaines, Anne Olivia Latham 14-66-363

Anne Olivia Latham Gaines, 1837-1923

June 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Gaines, Claude P. 16-01-386-03

Claude P. Gaines Cemetery Marker, Gaines - Brawner

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Gaines, John P. 16-01-386-02

John P. Gaines Cemetery Marker, Gaines - Brawner

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Gainesville 08-06-023

R. R. Station - Gainesville, small building and cars

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative October 3, 1971

Gainesville 08-06-235

Mount Pleasant Baptist Church

Church between Gainesville & Buckland on Lee Highway Rt. 29-211

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative 1973

Gainesville 02-17-36

Aerial view of Atlantic Research Pine Ridge, Gainesville

Photo Prints - 8x10

Gainesville 08-06-127

Florance Farm, Gainesville

South House, front view of overgrown house with wooden siding. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative September 7, 1968

Gainesville 08-06-128

Florance Farm, Gainesville

North House. Front view of deserted two-story house. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative September 7, 1968

Gainesville 08-06-129

Florance Farm, Gainesville

North House. House and several deserted farm buildings. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative September 7, 1968

Gainesville 08-06-130

Florance Farm, Gainesville

North House and barns. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative September 7, 1968

Gainesville 08-06-131

Florance Farm, Gainesville

Rear of North House and out building. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative September 7, 1968

Gainesville 08-06-132

Florance Farm, Gainesville

South House rear view. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 September 7, 1968

Gainesville 08-06-133

Florance Farm, Gainesville

Quarterhorse farm and Atlas Industries Building. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 September 7, 1968

Gainesville 08-06-134

Florance Farm. Gainesville

South House and south barn. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 September 7, 1968

Gainesville 08-06-135

Florance Farm, Gainesville

Side view of barn. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 September 7, 1968

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Gainesville 08-06-136

Florance Farm, Gainesville

South barn. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 September 7, 1968

Gainesville 08-06-137

Florance Farm, Gainesville

View across Lee Highway from Henry Florance Farm. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 September 7, 1968

Gainesville 08-06-139

Robinson State Forest, Gainesville

Picture of forest and C. H. Fernstrom Memorial sign. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative October 3, 1978

Gainesville 08-06-140

Hess Store, Gainesville

Empty two story building with store sign. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 August 1, 1970

Gainesville 08-06-141

Hess Store, Gainesville

Side view of empty two story building with store sign. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 August 1, 1970

Gainesville 08-06-236

Church of God of Prophecy, Gainesville

Lee Highway between Gainesville and Buckland

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 29, 1974

Gainesville 08-06-237

Church of God of Prophecy, Gainesville

Lee Highway between Gainesville and Buckland

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 29, 1974

Gainesville 14-66-186

Gainesville aerial photograph

July 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2013

Gainesville Church (No. 26, Vol.I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Gainesville Depot 14-03-074

Sou. Depot Gainesville, VA 1960

From: Penny Postcards at USGenWeb site

Xerox copy

Gainesville Depot 14-59-07

Gainesville Depot, 9-miles west of Manassas

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 142

Published in Book 1964

Gainesville Depot 14-60-03

Gainesville Depot (3 photos)

"Ties, The Southern Railway Historical Association Magazine, Sept-Oct, 2007", (RELIC 385 Tie), p. 14

Published in Book 1950-53

Gainesville Depot 14-62-05

Gainesville Depot

"Virginia Railway Depots", Donald R. Traser (RELIC 385.09755 Tra), p. 163

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Gainesville depot 14-66-253

Gainesville depot - 4 photos from early 1900s to 1975 July 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Gainesville District Elementary School 14-26-086

Gainesville District Elementary School

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 192

Published in Book

Gainesville Elementary School 14-03-282

Gainesville District School, Haymarket

Washington Post, Rotogravure Section, 11 Sep 1938

Newspaper 1938

Gainesville House 14-88-054

Vacant House - Route 55 Gainesville

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Gainesville house 14-88-122

Gainesville house

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Gainesville Methodist Church 14-28-030

Old Gainesville Methodist Church

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 21

Published in Book 1970

Gainesville Methodist Church 14-66-197

Outpost Sunday School of Gainesville Methodist Church, Buckland now know as Redeemed Church of Jesus Christ. Two photos.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Gainesville Methodist Church 07-09-059

Gainesville Methodist Church

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Gainesville Methodist Church Parsonage 14-88-108

Gainesville Methodist Church Parsonage

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Gainesville Methodist Episcopal Church 14-66-188

Gainesville Methodist Esiscopal Church.

July 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Gainesville Methodist parsonage 14-66-193

Gainesville Methodist parsonage as sales office from Gainesville Mobile Home Park, demolished 2010.

August 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Gainesville Methodist Parsonage 07-09-058

Gainesville Methodist Parsonage

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Gainesville Post Office 14-66-283

Gainesville Post Office

February 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Gainesville railroad station

14-90-011

Gainesville railroad station

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 15

Published in Book

**Gainesville School** 

14-37-26

The Gainesville School in the 1950s after several additions had been made to the original building (center). Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 115

Gainesville School 14-41-03

Gainesville School

Collection of 2 photographs

1936

Gainesville train station 14-66-195

Gainesville train station off Galleher road demolished 1975 August 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Gainesville United Methodist Cemetery** 

16-01-007

Gainesville United Methodist Cemetery (3 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Gainesville United Methodist Church** 

14-25-208

Gainesvill e United Methodist Church

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 146

Published in Book

**Gainsville Elementary school** 

14-66-043

Gainesville Elementary School was opened in 1935 now PACE West School

March 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Gall, Carl Thomas

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Gallagher, Grace photo collection

Grace Gallager Photo Collection

Series 14, Group 12

Gallagher, Mr.

14-22-085

Political rally with Judge William May, G. C. Russell and Mr. Gallagher

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:83

11 July 1959

Gallahan, Einza 10-01-07

Union Baptist Church Cemetery

Gravestone reading: "Einza H. Gallahan Born July 21, 1870, Died December 31, 1908".

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Gallahan, Viola 10-01-09

**Union Baptist Church Cemetery** 

Gravestone reading: "Viola Gallahan 1908-1913".

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Gallaher, T. R. Store, Hickory Grove 07-09-211

T. R. Gallaher Store. Hickory Grove

2613 Logmill Road

Coe House

Hickory Grove Store & Post Office Site of: Thomas Taylor Grist Mill

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Galleher, John

14-65-021

John Galleher

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)
Newspaper

Galleher, John (Mrs.)

14-65-022

Mrs. John Galleher

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)
Newspaper

Galleher, State Senator John

02-08-06

State Senator John Galleher, State Representative Lucas Phillips, State Representative Stanley Owens, U. S. Representative Howard Smith and Unknown man

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Galleher, State Senator John

02-08-10

John Galleher; two unknown men; Howard Smith and one unknown man

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Galleher, State Senator John

02-08-09

John Galleher Tom Frost, U. S. Representative Howard Smith and Unknown man

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Galleher, State Senator John

02-08-07

Chairman Joe Johnson, Prince William County Board of Supervisors, State Senator John Galleher, Tom Frost, Delegate Fauquier General Assembly; and U. S. Representative Howard Smith

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Galleher, Sue

14-23-205

01111 1 1 1 1 1 1

Children at swimming dock

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 104

Published in Book

Galleher, Susan

Students presenting cake to Manassas Centennial Staff.

Published in Newspaper

May 1973

1997

14-03-419

Gallihan House 14-14-16

Frame House, Dumfries, Va. (Gallihan House)

Fiche 82 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Gallihan, Dumfries 14-34-046

Typical dwelling at Dumfries also know as Gallihan

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x3, p.46, q.v.

Gallop Lane, Bristow, 11725 07-09-020

Sanders Farm, Bristow Compton Farm, Bristow 11725 Gallop Lane

Photo Prints - 4x6

Gamble, Bob photo collection

Bob Gamble photo collection

Series 7, Group 2

Gar-Field High School 14-28-075

Gar-Field High School (groups of students)

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 45

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Gar-Field High School** 

14-65-190

Gar-Field High School

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.4)

Newspaper

**Gar-Field High School Graduates** 

14-03-353

Gar-Field High School Class of 1973, Group Photos

"Journal Messenger Newspaper" Special Section June 1, 1973, p. 10B - 13B

Published in Newspaper

1973

**Gar-Field High School Graduates** 

14-03-433

14-03-291

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Garber, E. W. 14-03-159

The Supervisors worked closely with school officials in '58

Journal Messenger, 15 Jan 1959, p. A-8

Newspaper

Garber, Elsie R., Nokesville

Hebron Seminary Graduates, 1920-1921 (8 individual photos)

The Prince William News, 2 June 1921, p. 2

Newspaper 1921

Garber, Jeanette 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8; Page:82

June 1949

Garber, Manley 14-65-252

Prince William Electric Cooperative Board of Directos

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.3)
Newspaper

Пеморарсі

**Garber, Michael**Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8; Page:82

June 1949

Garber, Mrs. Gilmer 14-13-043

Mrs. Gilmer Garder presents check to Dr. John R. Hutcheson

Photo No.: CUL0181 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) unknown

Garber, Neil 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Garber, Neil Manley 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Garcia Family 14-54-33

Tony, Cheryl, Bryan and Blair Garcia

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Gardner house 14-66-191

Hillcrest. Gardner house, Gainesville (2 Photos)

August 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Gardner House, Hickory Grove 07-09-101

Rhodes-Gardner House, Hickory Grove

6-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Gardner House, Occoquan 14-68-029

Hammill Hotel (aka Gardner House & Beachwood Apartments), Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 62

Published in Book

Gardner House, Occoquan 14-68-085

Hammill Hotel (later Gardner House), Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 116

Published in Book

Gardner, Anne 14-78-24

Shirl Haynes, Anne Gardner, & Bonnie Gardner (Ref. p. 19)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Gardner, Bonnie 14-78-24

Shirl Haynes, Anne Gardner, & Bonnie Gardner (Ref. p. 19)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Gardner, Charles 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Gardner, Peggy 14-66-052

Mrs. Peggy Gardner holds a treasured painting of the Waterfall House and store as it looked when shel ived there.

May 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Gardner, Peggy 14-66-150

Peggy Gardner with 1980s church quilt

September 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Gardner, Peggy 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Gardner, Peggy Ann Pickett 14-78-08

Peggy Ann Pickett Gardner (with quilt) (Ref., p.8)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Gardner, Peggy Ann Pickett 14-78-12

Peggy Ann Pickett Gardner; front porch of Waterfall house (Ref., p.12)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Garfield Annex Building 14-28-046

Prince William County's Garfield Annex

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 7, page 31

Indexed As:

**Description** 

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

GarField HS 01-19-07

GarField HS

Aerial view of school

**Compilers Notes** 

Slides February 1975

Garman Family 14-23-151

James Woodyard & Carole Garman Wedding Party at Church of God on Fairview Ave., Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 75

Published in Book 03 Apr 1959

Garman Family 14-23-178

Garman children and friends

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 90

Published in Book

Garman Family 14-23-179

Garman family saying grace

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 90

Published in Book

Garman, Geneva 14-23-197

Geneva Garman and friends

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 99

Published in Book

Garman, Jo Ellen and June 14-23-195

Jo Ellen and June Garman

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 98

Published in Book

Garner Family 14-23-284

Daisie, Steve and Bobby Garner

Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 144

Published in Book

Garner House, Occoquan 14-74-10

Garner House or Hammill Hotel, Occoquan

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Garner, Frances Ann 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Garner, Kent Bradford 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Garner, Mr. 02-08-01

O. J. Fitzwater, Unknown man, Mr. Gardner, Stanley Owens, Governor Lindsay Almond, Jack Ratcliff and Unknown man

Board of Supervisors. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Garner, Mr. 02-08-02

Governor Lindsay Almond and Mr. Garner at Ben Lomond Farm

Two men shaking hands. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Garner, Mr. 02-08-03

Governor Lindsay Almond and Mr. Garner at Ben Lomond Farm

Two men shaking hands. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Garner, Mr. 02-08-04

Governor Lindsay Almond and Mr. Garner at Ben Lomond Farm

Two men shaking hands. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Garner, Mrs. Eva 14-13-023

Bethel Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. C. W. Thompson, Mrs. Ellen Taylor, Mrs. Eva Garner, Mrs.

Lena Davis and Mrs. Ethel Dawson

Photo No.: CUL0046 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1932

Garner, Mrs. Eva 14-13-047

Dress review with Mrs. E. W. Thompson, Mrs. Eva Garner, Mrs. Mabel Hedges, unknown, unknown, Mrs. Virgia Hedges

Photo No.: CUL0153 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) unknown

Garrett Boarding House 14-26-079

Garrett Boarding House

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 184

Published in Book

Garrett, Bill 14-26-073

Haymarket Baseball Team: Smith Garrison, Jim Senseney, Ray McCuin, Jim Day Harrover, Jack Lightner, Calvin Herold, Ernest

McCuin, Bill Garrett, Robert Rollins

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 177

Published in Book

Garrett, John F. Mrs. 14-65-264

Bethlehem Good Housekeepers' Club in 1968

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Garrison House 14-22-129

Garrison House, Dumfries

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:132

Garrison, Cecil 04-01-12

Randolph Brawner, Cecil Garrison and Randolph Klomn Wheat

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was"

Other Media March 24, 1980

Garrison, Cecil 04-01-12A

Randolph Brawner, Cecil Garrison and Randolph Klomn Wheat

Original of photo no. 04-01-12

Photo Prints - 3x5 March 24, 1980

Garrison, Cecil 14-22-138

Randolph Brawner, Cecil Garrison and Kloman Wheat, friends hunting

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:136

Garrison, Cecil 14-22-143

Dumfries council members: George Waters, Ed Fraley, Reuel Waters, Wilmer Porter, Randolph Brawner, Guy Reynolds, Nick

Katsarelis and Cecil Garrison

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:138

Garrison, Cecil 14-23-296

Cecil Garrison and James Scites

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 149

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Garrison, Estelle 14-68-066

Herman F. Jennings, Myrtle Blocker, Estelle Garrison, and William Jennings (age 4) in front of Jenning's Drugs

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 91

Published in Book 1945

Garrison. G. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

14-03-433 Garrison, George Robert

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Garrison, Gregory Dennis 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Garrison, J. K. 14-22-145

Wilmer Porter with Mayors Willard Mountjoy, Martha Black, J. K. Garrison, Paul Cleary, Ed Fraley and Alton Mountjoy Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x4;

Page:139

Garrison, Mrs. 14-13-096

Bathroom with linis closet in home of Mrs. Garrison

Photo No.: CUL0009 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Nov 1935

Garrison, Sandra Lee 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Garrison, Smith 14-26-073

Haymarket Baseball Team: Smith Garrison, Jim Senseney, Ray McCuin, Jim Day Harrover, Jack Lightner, Calvin Herold, Ernest

McCuin, Bill Garrett, Robert Rollins

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 177

Published in Book

Garrison, Wilson 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Garrison, Wilson 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

1970 Xerox copy

**Garrison's Store** 14-22-128

Garrison's Store. Dumfries

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:131

Garrity, Richard Charles Jr. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Garrot, Jenn 14-32-286

Jenn Garrot preprs was for candle dipping

June 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Garth, Marshall B. 14-26-100

Marshall B. Garth

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 213

Published in Book

Gartner, Rebecca and Dennis

14-23-252

Rebecca and Dennis Gartner on porch of home on Hooker Lane in Nokesville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 133

Published in Book

Gary & Balls Ford Road 02-21-62

Balls Ford Road and Gary

Slides

Gary Works, US Steel 02-21-80

US Steel Gary Works

Slides

Gas station 14-22-183

Gas station, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:168

Gaskiins, Naomi 14-03-388

Laura Washington Lansdowne, Flora Lansdowne, Annie Mae Robertson Lansdowne, Naomi Gaskins, Mary Washington Bushrod at site of Antioch School #3, in Waterfall area (known as Bridgett Town or Bridgetown).

Bull Run Observer, 24 Aug 2007, p.1

Published in Newspaper

Gaskin, Wade 14-64-121

Trustee Wade Gaskins, Member of Distinction

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket ( RELIC

975.52732), p. 54

Published in Book

Gaskins, N. 14-64-035

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC

975.52732), p. 12

N. Gaskins. Senior Choir

Published in Book

Gaskins, Naomi 14-64-123

Sister Naomi Gaskins, Member of Distinction

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC

975.52732), p. 54

Published in Book

Gass, Linda Eileen 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Gaul, Barbara (Mrs.) 14-65-073

Mrs. Barbara G. Gaul

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Gay, Leighanna 14-22-162

Doc Hampton with his daughters Barbara and Delores and Leighanna Gay in new pick up truck

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:154

1949

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**General Family Practice of Dentistry** 

14-26-124

General Family Practice of Dentistry

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 274

Published in Book

**General Store Occoquan (Ogle Harris & Sons)** 

14-74-09

Ogle Harris & Sons General Store, Washington St., Occoquan

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Gentry, Jack & Mrs.

14-64-021

Associate Minister, Rev. Jack Gentry and Mrs. Gentry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC

975.52732), p. 10

Published in Book

**Georator Corporation** 

01-19-19

04-01-26

Georator Corporation

Sign

Slides

September 1978

Georator Corporation 02-17-40

Georator

One story building

Photo Prints - 8x10

Georator Corporation

**Georator Corporation Plant** 

Annual Report 1968. Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [6-27-80 p. A9]

Other Media

Georator Corporation 04-01-26A

Georator Corporation Plant Original of photo no. 04-01-26

Photo Prints - 6x9

Georator Corporation 04-01-26B

Georator Corporation Plant Original of photo no. 04-01-26

Photo Prints - 8x10

Georator Corporation 14-28-124

**Georator Corporation** 

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 66

Published in Book 1970

Georator Corporation 14-28-159

Georator Coporation 9 pictures of people at work

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, insert on loose page (color)

Published in Book 1970

Georator Corporation 14-65-227

Inside the Georator Corporation Plant in Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.1)

Newspaper

Georator, Manassas 02-21-25

Georator, Manassas

Slides Sep 82

George Mason College 14-91-044

George Mason College

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) June1969, p. 14

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**George Mason Institute** 

14-25-010

George Mason Institute in northern Prince William

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 20

Published in Book

George, Ethel 14-23-256

Ethel George

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 134

Published in Book

George, Robert 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

1947 Newspaper

14-03-433 George, Sherrill

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

George's Lake Jackson Restaurant

George's Lake Jackson Restaurant

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 61

Published in Book 1970

14-28-115

**Georgetown South** 14-65-124

Gerogetown South in the winter

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section, p.4)

Newspaper

14-65-160 **Georgetown South** 

Old store Georgetown South (replaced by Citgo)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2,

p.8)

Newspaper

**Georgetown South Shopping Center** 

14-65-139 Georgetown South Shopping Center

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2,

p.1)

Newspaper

Gerber, Medrith 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Geris, Samuel J. 14-65-043

Samuel J. Geris

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

14-77-01 Gerke, W. N.

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

1970 Xerox copy

Giannopoulos, T. A. "Phil" 14-03-407

T. A. "Phil" Giannopoulos, new mayor of Quantico

Journal Messenger, 12/24/78

Published in Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Gibbons-Backus, Paige

14-03-406

BadWolf Brewing Company in Manassas. Peggy Portner, Barbara Portner Breeden, Paige Gibbons-Backus and Rob Orrison. "Bull Run Observer", 4 Aug. 2017, p. 26/7.

Published in Newspaper

August 2017

Gibbons, Jim

14-23-163

Jim Gibbons & 1st Sqt. Fred Whittaker at bank opening in Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 5x7; Page: 82

Published in Book 1943

Gibson House, Hickory Grove

07-09-097

Taylor House, Hickory Grove

2-photos Gibson House Spencer House

Vermillion House

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Gibson, A. S. (Rev.)

14-65-109

Miss Rebecca Rice at Piedmont Dairy Festival

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Gibson, Frances Muschett

12-01-06

Frances Muschett Gibson b. ca 1790 d. 1873 Prince William County VA

Photo of oil pointing. Donated by Joan Palmer, Route 3, Box 3575, Ruckersville, VA 22968.

Photo Prints - 4x6

Gibson, Heather

14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson, Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

Gibson, Herbert Selvin Jr.

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Gibson, John

12-01-05

John Gibson, 1785-1846 b. Orange Co. VA d. Prince William County VA

Photo of oil painting. Donated by Joan Palmer, Route 3, Box 3575, Ruckersville, VA 22968.

Photo Prints - 4x6

Gibson, Maria

14-66-070

The Haymarket Woman's Club participating in a countywide anti-litter project.

September 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Gibson, Maria

14-66-071

Haymarket Women's Club Country breakfast, September 2004

September 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Gibson, Mrs. Stuart

14-39-07

Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39

1921

Indexed As:

Description

## **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Gibson, Paul 14-70-002

Volunteers in Prince William County

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Undated assumed to be 2011

Published in Newsletter

Gibson, Sally lewis 14-23-122

Sally Lewis Gibson

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 62

Published in Book

Gibson, Stewart Mrs. 14-65-263

1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Giddings (Hibbs) Building, Manassas 07-09-187

Hibbs & Giddings Building, Manassas

2-photos ca. 1911

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Giddings, Eugene B. 14-03-362

Eugene B. Giddings and wife, Kathleen Sinclair The Journal Messenger, Feb. 15, 1977, p. 5A

Published in Newspaper

Giera, Patricia 14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Gilbert, Beth 14-32-575

Beth Gilbert, Brooke Kendrick, Bonnie Henderson DeHart, Nicole Carter

July 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Gilbert, Lillian 14-13-031

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club, Clover Hill. With Mary Fred Clayton, Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Will Haydon, Emily Johnson, Mrs.

Joseph Johnson, Mrs. R. A. Hutchison, Marshall Johnson, Annie Johnson, Mrs. W. M. Pierson, Joe Johnson on steps

Photo No.: CUL0043 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://Imagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Aug 1926

Gilbert, Lillian 14-13-049

Lillian Gilbert, Home Demonstration Agent talks to Mrs. Browning, Rest Room Caretaker.

Photo No.: CUL0002 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1916

1921

Gilbert, Lillian 14-13-176

Lillian Gilbert, Home Demonstration Agent, vising Miss Betty Shirley and family in buggy. In 1922, she pruchased a Model T

Ford.

Photo No.: CUL0004 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1917-26

Gilbert, Lillian 14-39-07

Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter

Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39

Gilbert, Miss 14-65-263

1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm
1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)
Newspaper

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 323

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Gilbert, Miss Lillian

14-13-178

Miss Betty Shirley, Miss Lillian Gilbert, agent, Mrs. Shirley, Mosby the horse, Mrs. Clarence Shirley

Photo No.: CUL0005 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1917-26

Gilchrist, Linda Young

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Gill, Noel 14-65-109

Miss Rebecca Rice at Piedmont Dairy Festival

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.7

Newspaper

Gill, Richard House 14-66-092

Richard Gill House

February 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2012

Gillespie, Cory 14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Gilliam, Betty Davis 14-03-393

Occoquan High School class of 1945 Reunion

"Potomac News" July 13, 1982, p. 45

Published in Book 1982

Gillum V. V. Dr. and Mrs. home 14-87-19

Home of Dr. and Mrs. V. V. Gillum on N. West St.

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media

Gillum, Dr. and Mrs. V. V. home 14-87-09

Oakcrest, Gillum home

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media 1954

Gillum, Dr. V. V. 14-38-172

Dr. V. V. Gillum modeling full dress masonic uniform

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x3, p.123

1915

Gillum, Marvin 14-03-043

Members of the Manassas High School basketball team (later to become Osbourn High School ) in 1938 included from the left Eugene Curtis, William Knox Harry Parrish, Dee Vetter, Kite Roseberry, Guy Bowers, Marvin Gillum and Dick Haydon

Potomac News 30 May 2006, p. A3 & Manassas Journal Messenger, 30 May 2006, p. A3

Newspaper

Gillum, Marvin 14-45-028

Marvin Gillum

Fall 1997, Nov 2001

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Gillum, Marvin (Dr.) 14-65-207

Officers & members of the Board of the Piedmont Savings & Loan Association

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Girl Scouts, Occoquan

14-23-043

Occoquan Girl Scouts

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 24

Published in Book

Girton, Kim 14-32-416

The first class of paranormal investigation was conducted on Oct. 9, 2009.

November 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Glascock Cemetery 16-01-014

Glascock Cemetery (5 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Glascock Cemetery 16-03-01

Glascock Cemetery (Oak Hill) Historical Marker

Digitally scanned Prints

Glascock Cemetery 16-03-02

Four views of Galscock (Oak Hill) Cemtery

Digitally scanned Prints

Glascock Family 16-01-014-03

Myrtle A. Glascock, Jas. Henry Glascock, Ernest L. Glascock & Angelese A. Glascock Cemetery Marker, Glascock Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Glascock, Burr and Emsey (Lake) 14-03-340

Burr Glascock & Emsey (Lake) Glascock

Xerox copy

Glascock, James Henry 16-01-014-04

James Henry Glascock Cemetery Marker, Glascock Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Glascook, Lou L. 16-01-014-02

Lou L. Glascook Cemetery Marker, Glascock Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Glassock, David Collins

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949. Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Glassock, lone 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

14-22-083

Page:82

June 1949

Glenn Family 14-54-35

Harry, Pat, Charlie and Eric Glenn

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Glooms Grove 14-34-088

Blooms Grove

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 5x6, p.85, q.v.

Gnadt, Julius 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

Description

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Goad, Patricia Ann 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Godfrey-Runaldue House & Farm, Manassas 07-09-031

Godfrey-Runaldue House & Farm, Manassas

Richard Martin Runaldue

4-Photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Godwin Drive at Route #234 02-21-54

Godwin Drive at Route #234, aerial

Slides

Godwin Drive, Manassas 02-21-19

Godwin Drive, Manassas

Slides Sep 82

Goggin, Denis 14-91-047

Denis Goggin and Carol Lorentz, The Light Side

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) July 1969, p. 12

Published in Magazine

Gold Ridge School 14-37-27

The Gold Ridge School #2. Note the belfrey, an object of community pride.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 117

Golden Gate Restaurant 14-91-034

The Golden Gate Restaurant

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Apr. 1969, p. 12

Published in Magazine

Golden Goose Store 14-33-26

The Golden Goose store, Occoquan

Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

Golf Course on Lake Manassas 02-21-46

Golf Course on Lake Manassas, aerial

Slides Sep 90

Golf Course, Lake & Houses 02-21-49

Golf Course, Lake and Houses, aerial

Slides Oct 97

Golladay, Becky, Nancy, Johnny and Frankie 14-32-185

Becky, Nancy and twins Johnny and Frankie Golladay. The little girl on the right is Virginia Keys

March 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Golladay, Bill 14-32-236

2007 Brentsville School Reunion

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Golladay, Bucky 14-32-079

**Bucky Golladay** 

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Golladay, Bucky 14-32-223

Bucky Golladay, school photo

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Golladay, Butch, Mamie & Nancy

14-32-063

At the Union Church Building in Brentsville, the Presbyterian congregation

March 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Golladay, Donald & Susan

14-32-530

Donald & Susan Golladay

August 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Golladay, Fave 14-32-161

Fave Golladay

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Golladay, Fave 14-32-400

Brentsville Girl Scout Picnic down at Seymours Island

August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1943

Golladay, Frank 14-32-236

2007 Brentsville School Reunion

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Golladay, Frank 14-32-560

Former students of Brentsville One-Room School, Freddy Wolfe, Casper Whetzel, Frank Golladay, Lucy (Bean) Hartman, Nancy

(Keys) Shelby, Gladys (Wolfe) Eanes, Frances (Keys) Duckett and Catherine (Counts) Corner

November 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter October 2012

Golladay, Frankie 14-32-227

Frankie Golladay, school photo

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Golladay, Isaac 14-32-165

Isaac Golladay

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Golladay, Margaret 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Golladay, Mrs. Esta (Rush) 14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Golladay, Nancy 14-32-400

Brentsville Girl Scout Picnic down at Seymours Island

August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1943

Golladay, William 14-32-177

William Golladay

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Gollav. Nancy 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Gonzales, David (Sgt.)

14-65-169

Staff Sergeant David Gonzales at East Coast Communication Transmitter Station control baord

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2, p.8)

Newspaper

**Good Shepherd Lutheran Church** 

08-06-018

Rippon Lodge Bell in cradle

Was originally the fog bell at Thomas Point Light, 1908, near Annapolis. It is being kept for the Good Shepherd Lutheran Church

on Route 638. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 2, 1970

Good, Mary Catherine

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Good, Will 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Goode House, Manassas 07-09-189

Goode House, Manassas

4-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Goode, Gladys 14-03-157

Children with John W. Prescott

Published 6 April 1967 Manassas Journal, sec. C

Newspaper 1911

Goode, J. C. 14-25-114

J. C. Goode House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 90

Published in Book

Goode, John 14-03-157

Children with John W. Prescott

Published 6 April 1967 Manassas Journal, sec. C

Newspaper 1911

Goode, Thelma 14-03-157

Children with John W. Prescott

Published 6 April 1967 Manassas Journal, sec. C

Newspaper 1911

Gooden, Roger 14-65-238

Woodbridge Clay Products Company

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.8)

Newspaper

Goodnough, Robert B. 14-03-419

Students presenting cake to Manassas Centennial Staff.

Published in Newspaper May 1973

Goodwin Family Cemetery 16-01-266

Goodwin Family Cemetery (2 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Goodwin House 14-38-004

Goodwin House (formerly Manassas Hotel), Keyes House, the Eureka Hotel and the Hotel Maine (formerly the Cannon House)

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p. 11

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Goodwin House 14-39-03

Four hotels along the railroad in Manassas, Goodwin House, Keyes House, Eureka House and Hotel Maine

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 2x4 p. 11

c. 1900

Goodwin House Hotel 14-90-057

Goodwin House Hotel, Keyes House, Eureka House Hotel, and Cannon House Hotel. Goodwin House was previously

Manassas Hotel. Cannon House was renamed Maine House Hotel

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 56 Published in Newsletter

Goodwin, Hortensia F. 16-01-266-02

Hortensia F. Goodwin Cemetery Marker, Goodwin Family Cemetery
Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Goodwin, Mary 16-01-266-01

Mary Goodwin Cemetery Marker, Goodwin Family Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Goodwin, Sandra Lee 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Goossens, Johanna 14-66-302

Johanna Goossens, owner of Simplicity Events and Greg Smith, Chief of Police

April 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Gordon, A. C. 14-63-25

A. C. Gordon

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.61

Published in Book

Gordon, Beatrice 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Gorelite 02-21-13

Gorelite

Slides Sep 82

Gossom 14-26-118

Former Gossom Office Building

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 271

Published in Book c. 1870

Gossom - Owned House 14-25-204

Gossom - Owned House, Haymarket

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 144

Published in Book

Gossom cheese factory 14-66-166

Cheese factory operated by Willie Gossom in Hickory Grove February 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

ebidary 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (INLLIC Mag HAT)

Published in Magazine 1978

Gossom Cheese Factory, Hickory Grove 07-09-099

Gossom Cheese Factory, Hickory Grove

2-photos

Coe House

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Gossom House 14-26-115

Former Gossom/Kruse House

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 267

Published in Book

Gossom Store & Post Office, Watefall 07-09-036

Gossom Store & Post Office, Waterfall

16016 Waterfall Road

Indexed As:

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Gossom, Alice 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Gossom, Allie 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Gossom, Allie & Dora 14-78-11

Dora Gossom & Allie Gossom (husband) (Ref., p.10)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Gossom, Dickie 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Gossom, Dora 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Gossom, Frank, Jr. 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Gossom, Frank, Sr. 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Gossom, G. A. 14-25-205

G. A. Gossom House, Waterfall

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 145

Gossom, G. A. House, Waterfall 07-09-035

G. A. Gossom House, Waterfall

2-photos

16016 Waterfall Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Gossom, G. A. Store 14-88-057

G. A. Gossom Store and the Waterfall Post Office, vacant

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Gossom, Gillette 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Indexed As:

Description FIII

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Gossom, Irvin 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Gossom, James R. 14-26-083

James R. Gossom

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 189

Published in Book

Gossom, James R. house 14-26-085

James R. Gossom House

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 190

Published in Book

Gossom, Janice 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Gossom, Josie 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Gossom, Katherine 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Gossom, Kenneth 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Gossom, Nonie, Jr. 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Gossom, Nonie, Sr. 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Gossom, R. B. 03-01-04

Chairman of Prince William County Board of Supervisors, Jack Fick, receives keys and title. Pictured left to right Mrs. William Lloyd (Ruth E.), Mrs. Norma Passage, Mrs. William Barbee, Ernestine Grafton, Jack Fick, R. B. Gossom, John Ellis. Seated: Carl Kincheloe, Bradford Lowe, R. S. Hall.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Gossom, R. B. 03-01-05

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

Photo Prints - 8x10 1952

Gossom, R. B. 03-01-06

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Gossom, R. B. 03-01-07

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Indexed As:
Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Gossom, Ruth 14-20-026

Mary Gossom Smith, Ruth Gossom & Pauline Padgett in front of Waterfall House

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 6x6; Page: 104

Gossom, Ruth 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Gossom, Ruth Ella 14-78-21

Ruth Ella Gossom (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Gossom, Ruth Ella 14-03-384

Ruth Ella Gossom recalls her days as the last postmaster of Waterfall

Bull Run Observer, 20 Jul 2007, p.10

Published in Newspaper

Gossom, Virginia 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Gossom, W. R. 14-88-087

W. R. Gossom's Cheese Factory and Grist Mill, side view

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Gossom, W. R. 14-88-086

W. R. Gissom's Cheese Factory and Grist Mill at Hickory Grove "History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Gossom, W. R. "Willie" store 14-66-162

W. R. "Willie" Gossom, Hickory Grove general store

February 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1978

Gossom, W. T. "Rattlesnake" house 14-66-164

W. T. "Rattlesnake" Gossom house on Mountain Road

February 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1978

Gossom, W. T. "Rattlesnake" store 14-66-163

W. T. "Rattlesnake" Gossom store on Mountain Road February 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1978

Gossom, W. T. House 14-88-084

W. T. Gossom House at Hickory Grove

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Gossom, Willie 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Gossom, Willie House 14-66-165

Willie Gossom house in Hickory Grove

February 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1978

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Gossom's 14-26-113

Gossom's Grocery and Hardward Store

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 266

Published in Book

Gossom's Hardward Store 14-26-084

Old grocery store and Gossom's Hardware Store (2 photos)

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 190

Published in Book

Gossom's Store, Haymarket 07-09-050

Gossom's Store, Haymarket

**Haymarket Grocery** 

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 1999

Gossom's Store, Haymarket 07-09-204

Haymarket Pharmacy & Post Office Gossom's Store, Haymarket Red Rooster, Haymarket

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Gourlay, Chad A. 14-70-008

Prince William County Criminal Justice Academy Basic Law Enforcement 29th Session graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Government Center Site (PWC) 14-03-109

Prince William County Government Center Complex (future site) Aerial Photos (9 ea)

Photo Prints - 8x10

Grace Chapel 14-25-194

Grace Chapel, Hickory Grove

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 138

Published in Book

Grace Chapel 14-34-023

Ewells Chapel, now knows as Grace Chapel

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6 p.27, q.v.

Grace Chapel 14-43-08

Grace Chapel (Ewell's Chapel)

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book

Grace Chapel 14-66-278

Grace Chapel

January 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1920s

Grace Mehtodist Church 14-36-31

Opening of the cornerstone, May 1994

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x2, p. 128

Grace Methodist Church 14-35-042

Grace Methodist Church built on the corner of Church and Main streets in 1926/dedicated in 1931

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 3x3, p. 76

Grace Methodist Church 14-36-18

Men's Bible Class c. 1960 Grace Methodist Church

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 85

Grace Methodist Church 14-36-20

Christmas Tree

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x4, p. 95

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Grace Methodist Church** 

14-36-22

Nearly sixty volunteer firefighters responded ot the fire at the Main Street church, Feb. 1981 Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 104

Grace Methodist Church

14-36-25

First Easter sunrise service on the Hendley Road property,1988

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 115

**Grace Methodist Church** 

14-36-28

Ground breaking service, Hendley Road church Sept. 30 1990

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 122

**Grace Methodist Church** 

14-36-29

Potato Project, Nov. 12, 1991

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 123

**Grace Methodist Church** 

14-36-30

Bethany Court parsonage

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 127

**Grace Methodist Church** 

14-36-32

Grace United Methodist Church (Hendley Road church), 1994-Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x4, p. 132

**Grace Methodist Church** 

14-36-34

Austin Organ #2745

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 139

**Grace Methodist Church** 

14-36-37

Christmas 1996

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 145

**Grace Methodist Church** 

14-36-39

Women's Circle picinc at Oive Fisher's home, Aug 1967

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 228

Grace Methodist Church, Last Supper painting

14-36-14

The Last Supper painting by Stopke, 1945

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x1, p. 77

**Grace Methodist Church, Parrish Bells** 

14-36-23

The Parrish Bells and Bell choir (2 photos)

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 110

Grace Methodist church, parsonage

14-36-16

Main Street Parsonage, Grace Methodist Church

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 81

**Grace Methodist Episcopal Church** 

14-36-06

Grace Methodist Episcopal Church, South (Zebedee Church), 1890-1929

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x4, p. 46

**Grace Methodist Episcopal Church** 

14-36-09

Grace Methodist Episcopal Church, South (Main Street), 1929-1994

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x4, p. 66

**Grace Methodist Episcopal Church South** 

14-90-039

Grace Methodist Episcopal Church South

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 33

Published in Book

Graeff, Lt.

01-25-28

Co. A, 9th Armored Replacement Battalion, Ft. Knox, KY [with 8 men identified in a group of several 100] Stored in RELIC Atlas Papers Box

Photo Prints - Other

Aug 1945

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index Photo No.

**Grafton, Miss Ernestine** 

**Compilers Notes** 

03-01-04

Chairman of Prince William County Board of Supervisors, Jack Fick, receives keys and title. Pictured left to right Mrs. William Lloyd (Ruth E.), Mrs. Norma Passage, Mrs. William Barbee, Ernestine Grafton, Jack Fick, R. B. Gossom, John Ellis. Seated: Carl Kincheloe, Bradford Lowe, R. S. Hall.

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Format** 

**Grafton, Miss Ernestine** 

03-01-05

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

Photo Prints - 8x10

1952

Date Taken

**Grafton, Miss Ernestine** 

03-01-06

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Grafton, Miss Ernestine** 

03-01-07

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Graham House** 

14-25-175

Odescalcki-Graham House, Buckland

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 126

Published in Book

Graham House, Buckland

07-09-047

Odescalcki-Graham House, Buckland

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

**Graham Park** 

14-25-016

Graham Park, grave markers, Triangle

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 27

Published in Book

Graham Park, ice house

14-34-055

Ice house on Graham Park property

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x2, p.50 g.v.

Graham Park, Triamgle

07-09-153

Graham Park, Triangle

2-photos

Fick Cemetery

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

**Graham Place** 

14-10-05

The plantation old house at Enfield; home of Lieutenant Joseph Parker & Edward Wilson; also known as Graham Place Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

**Grand Union Supermarket** 

14-23-249

Grand Union Supermarket opening

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 125

Published in Book 1965

**Granny Hersch Farm, Manassas** 

07-09-197

Hersch Farm, Manassas (Part 1)

3-photos

"Granny" Hersch Farm

Hersch "Fun Farm"

Photo Prints - 4x6

02 Oct 1997

**Grant Avenue** 14-40-14

Grant Avenue looking north from Lee Avenue

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 32

c. 1900

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Grant Avenue 14-90-080

Fourth of July Parade on Grant Avenue

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 75

Published in Book 1920

Grant Avenue parade 14-38-001

Grant Avenue parade c. 1900. Open car with Westwood Hutchison well know citizen.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p. 2

Grant Avenue, Manassas 14-72-29

Grant Avenue at corner of Lee Avenue in the early 1900s.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), 2014 cover

Published in Calendar

Grant Avenue, Manassas 14-90-050

Grant Avenue Residential section, Manassas, VA [2 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 47

Published in Newsletter

Gravely Elementary School 14-66-017

Gravely, (USS) DDG 107

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2010

Gravely, Alma 14-64-087

Alma Gravely, Foral Ministry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 14

Published in Book

Gravely, S. 14-64-022

VAdm (Ret) S. Gravely, Trustee

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 10

Published in Book

Gravely, Samuel L. (USS) DDG 107 14-66-017

Gravely, Samuel L. (USS) DDG 107

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2010

Graves, Helen 14-03-349

Brentsville District High School Class of 1954 reunion group: Helen Graves, Nancy Tiller, Sarah Burke, Paul Croushorn, Lois Alderman, Laura Sloper, Warren Manuel.

The Bull Run Observer, 22 July 2016, p. 25

Newspaper

Gray Place Cemetery 16-01-436

Gray Place Cemetery (3 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Gray Sisters 08-05-06

McCormick House (far right). Fence of Mrs. Brownie Smith (left rear) living in 1974. House (foreground) Gray sisters. House is now gone.

Photo Prints - 4x5

Gray, Arthur P., Rev. 14-43-09

Rev Authur P. Gray, who served St. Paul's from 1881 to 1888, ws the first rector of Grace Chapel Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book

Gray, Norma 14-91-020

Norma Gray

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Feb. 1969, p. 4

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Graybell, Alice L., Nokesville 14-03-291

Hebron Seminary Graduates, 1920-1921 (8 individual photos)

The Prince William News, 2 June 1921, p. 2

Newspaper 1921

Graybill-Whetze House 14-88-055

Graybill-Shetze House, Nokesville

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Grayson Burial Vault 14-31-09

Badly deteriorating Burial Vault of Benjamn Grayson

Digitally scanned Prints 1 Apr 2006

Grayson Family Burial Vault 14-31-06

The Grayson family Burial Vault with graves of Benjamin, Suzanna Monroe Grayson and her four children

Digitally scanned Prints

Grayson Village 14-31-26

Grayson Village housing area

Digitally scanned Prints 1 Apr 2006

Grayson, Colonel Peter 12-01-04

Photo of the paper attached to the back of Col. Peter Grayson's portrait .

Photo Prints - 5x7

Grayson, Colonel Peter 12-01-03

Colonel Peter Grayson

Photo of an engraving. Donated 1980 by George H. S. King.

Photo Prints - 5x7

Grayson, Colonel Peter 12-01-04

Portrait (obverse)

Picture of the back of the portrait of Col. Peter Grayson. "Colonel Peter Grayson Bel-Air Pr. Wm. Co., VA son of Rev. Spence Grayson and wife Mary Elizabeth Wagener. Grandson of Col. Benjamin Grayson and wife Susanna Monroe born at Bel-Air, May 14, 1770, died at Tuscumbia, Ala. Feb 1, 1816. Ensign 4th Sub. Legion USA 3/16/1792. Lt. 4th US Infantry Dec. 28, 1792. Capt. July 31, 1796. Col. of Calvary Adj. Gen. under Maj. General Carroll 1812-15. Served under Generals Wayne and St. Claire in Indian Wars and in War of 1812 against England married Kitty Callaway Thorn daughter of Col. Francis Thorn Bedford Photo Prints - 5x7

Grayson, Gazebo 01-03-03

Grayson Gazebo, Dumfries

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Grayson, Leslie 14-66-159

VOF Executive Director Bob Lee, Deputy Director for Policy and Acquisitions Leslie Grayson and Brian Laposay part-time BRMNA Ranger.

January 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Grayson, Reverend Spence 12-01-01

Reverend Spence Grayson

Photo of an steel engraving. Donated March 31, 1996 by Frank B. May III, 3111 East Brigstrock Road, Midlothian, VA, 23113.

Other Media

Grayson, Spencer 16-07-01

Tomb of William and Spencer Grayson

Published in Book February 2015

Grayson, Spencer 16-07-04

Grave Markers of William and Spencer Grayson

Published in Book February 2015

Grayson, Spencer, Reverned 16-07-03

Reverend Spencer Grayson (1732-1798)

Published in Book

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Grayson, Tyler CAPT** 

13-02-32

CAPT Garyson Tyler [sketch]

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Grayson, William 01-09-28

William Grayson

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Grayson, William 14-17-07

William Grayson

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x3; page: 48

Grayson, William 14-25-020

William Grayson's Tomb and Belle Air Plantation, marker, Woodbridge

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 30

Published in Book

Grayson, William 14-45-029

William Grayson

Jun 1988

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Grayson, William 14-50-20

William Gravson

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 42

Published in Book

Grayson, William 16-07-01

Tomb of William and Spencer Grayson

Published in Book February 2015

16-07-04 Grayson, William

Grave Markers of William and Spencer Grayson

Published in Book February 2015

14-31-19 Grayson, William gazebo

The William Grayson memorial gazebo n back of Weems-Botts Museum

Digitally scanned Prints 1 Apr 2006

Grayson, William gazebo 14-31-20

William Grayson Memorial Gazebo, looking west

Digitally scanned Prints 1 Apr 2006

Grayson, William grave marker 01-02-05

William Grayson's grave Prince William County historical marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Grayson, William, Colonel 16-07-02

Colonel William Grayson (1740-1790)

Published in Book

14-03-234 Grayson's Belle Air

Grayson's Belle Air and the Grayson Tomb (10-photos of the house, tomb markers, and grounds)

Photos taken by LaDonna Tatum (LaDonna.Tatum@comcast.net)

Photo Prints - 5x7 02 Oct 2012

Grayson's Belle-Aire

Southern view of Grayson's Belle-Aire with ancient magnolia, pine trees and truit trees

Digitally scanned Prints 1 Apr 2006

Grayson's Belle-Aire 14-31-03

Grayson's Belle-Aire paved road

Digitally scanned Prints 1 Apr 2006

Indexed As: Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Grayson's Belle-Aire		14-31-04	
A very old barn, possible 18th	century at Grayson's Belle-Air		
	Digitally scanned Pri		1 Apr 2006
Grayson's Belle-Aire	de efferme	14-31-11	
Grayson's Belle-Aire, North s	lde of nouse Digitally scanned Pri	nts	1 Apr 2006
Grayson's Belle-Aire	Digitally ocalinous in	14-31-14	17tp: 2000
The high Hill and Northern vie	ew of Gravson's property	14-01-14	
gg	Digitally scanned Pri	nts	1 Apr 2006
Grayson's Belle-Aire		14-31-15	
Grayson's Belle-Aire, down th	ne gentle slope from Burial Vau		
	Digitally scanned Pri	nts	1 Apr 2006
Grayson's Burial Vaule		14-31-10	
Northern exposure of Grayso		-4-	4 4 - 2000
	Digitally scanned Pri		1 Apr 2006
Grayson's Burial Vault with D	AP Plague and Pavalutionary	14-31-12 Nor Plague	
Grayson's Buriar Vauit With D	AR Plaque and Revolutionary \ Digitally scanned Pri		1 Apr 2006
Grayson's Burial Vault	2.g.ta, 00a0a :	14-31-13	. , p. <u>_</u>
Top corner of Grayson Burial	Vault	14-01-10	
	Digitally scanned Pri	nts	1 Apr 2006
Grayson's Burial Vault		14-31-16	
Bural Vault from north side of			
	Digitally scanned Pri	nts	1 Apr 2006
Grayson's Hill		01-22-01	
A. C. Baird with trees and roo		<b>,</b>	
View of one man pointing to several groups of trees  Photo Prints			September 13, 1983
Grayson's Hill	. Hoto I IIII on one III	01-22-02	
Trees and rocks at Grayson's	Hill	01-22-02	
	several groups of trees and rocl		
	Photo Prints - 3x5 w	/negative	September 13, 1983
Grayson's Hill		01-22-03	
A. C. Baird with trees and roo			
View of one man pointing to several groups of trees and rocks Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative			September 13, 1983
Grayson's Hill	THOLOT HING ONO W	01-22-04	Coptember 10, 1000
Trees and rocks at Grayson's	Hill	01-22-04	
	several groups of trees and rocl	<b>(S</b>	
	Photo Prints - 3x5 w	/negative	September 13, 1983
Grayson's Hill		01-22-05	
Trees and rocks at Grayson's			
View of one man pointing to s	several groups of trees and rocl Photo Prints - 3x5 w		September 13, 1983
Crove on's Hill	THOID THIRD - DAD W	_	September 13, 1903
Grayson's Hill  Trees and rocks at Grayson's	Hill	01-22-06	
	several groups of trees and rocl	<b>(S</b>	
, 0	Photo Prints - 3x5 w		September 13, 1983
Grayson's Hill		01-22-07	
Trees and rocks at Grayson's			
View of one man pointing to s	several groups of trees and rocl		Contambor 12, 1002
	Photo Prints - 3x5 w	педанче	September 13, 1983
10/25/2021	RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY		Page 339

10/25/2021 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** Page 339

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Grayson's Hill 01-22-08

Trees and rocks at Grayson's Hill

View of one man pointing to several groups of trees and rocks

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative September 13, 1983

Grayson's Hill 01-22-09

Trees and rocks at Grayson's Hill

View of one man pointing to several groups of trees and rocks

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative September 13, 1983

Grayson's Hill-Battery Hill 14-31-29

Grayson's Hill-Battery Hill

Digitally scanned Prints 1 Apr 2006

Grayson's Tomb 04-01-17

Grayson's Tomb - Bel Air

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was"

Other Media

Grayson's Tomb 04-01-17A

Grayson's Tomb - Bel Air Original of photo no. 04-01-17

Photo Prints - 4x7

Grayson's Tomb 14-03-234

Grayson's Belle Air and the Grayson Tomb (10-photos of the house, tomb markers, and grounds)

Photos taken by LaDonna Tatum (LaDonna.Tatum@comcast.net)

Photo Prints - 5x7 02 Oct 2012

Grayson's Tomb 04-01-16

Grayson's Tomb - Bel Air

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was"

Other Media

Green Hill 14-26-013

Sketch of Green Hill

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 47

Published in Book

Green Hill Crossing 14-26-109

Longstreet Commons and Green Hill Crossing (2 photos)

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 261

Published in Book

Green Hill Farm 14-26-012

Green Hill Farm house before demolition 1995

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: "

Published in Book

Green House 14-14-04

Green House, Aden, Va.

Fiche 81 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Green House 14-25-060

Green House, Aden

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 58

Published in Book

Green, Carter 14-65-202

Members of the Manassas High School track team

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation

Section", p.10)

Newspaper 1913

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Green, Charles 14-66-202

Charles Green - 2 photos (ca 1830 & 1870)

October 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Green, Charles family 14-22-087

The Lawn home of Charles Green family

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:84

1880

Green, Charles Home 14-66-203

Charlie Green's home on Madison Square, Savannah, GA. October 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Green, Charles Home 14-72-49

Charles Green home in Greenwich near Nokesville. Home burned in 1921. Out of the Attic. The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), June 2015

Published in Calendar

Green, Dave 14-65-001

Main Street Manassas with The Journal building, Ben Cornwell and Dave Green

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 1)

Newspaper 1900

Green, Elizabeth 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Green, Garland Butler 14-32-270

Garland Butler Green

February 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Green, Lt. 01-25-28

Co. A, 9th Armored Replacement Battalion, Ft. Knox, KY [with 8 men identified in a group of several 100]

Stored in RELIC Atlas Papers Box

Photo Prints - Other Aug 1945

Green, Melissa Whezel Buckner 14-32-398

The Whetzel Family Reunion, July 18, 2009

August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Green, Nimrod M. (Civil War photo) 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Green, Richard (Mr.) 14-65-078

Mr. Richard Green

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Green, Sam 14-32-398

The Whetzel Family Reunion, July 18, 2009

August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Greene, Kalya 14-03-347

Evergreen with Yvonne Butler and her great granddaughter, Kalya Greene

The Bull Run Observer, 27 May 2016, p. 16

Newspaper

Greene, Mildred 14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson.

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

Greenhill Cemetery 16-01-311

Greenhill Cemetery (2 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Greenhill Plantation 14-66-002

The farmhouse at Greenhill Plantation, home of William Skinker, before it was demolished in 1995

Sep 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Greenleaf Dairy Farm 14-03-429

Greenleaf Dairy Farm

Published in Journal Messenger, 2 July 1953

Xerox copy 1953

Greenville 14-25-187

Greenville, Woolsey

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 133

Published in Book

Greenville 14-66-362

Greenville, home on Shelter Lane

June 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine ca 1953

Greenville 14-66-364

Greenville

June 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine ca 1940

Greenville 14-66-367

Greenville, painting of

June 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Greenville carriage house 14-66-366

Greenville carriage house

June 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Greenville Farm, Manassas 07-09-179

Wheeler-Greenville Farm, Manassas

2-photos

Balls Ford Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Greenville-Wheeler Cemetery 16-01-141

Greenville-Wheeler Cemetery (6 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Greenville, Hickory Grove 07-09-098

Greenville, Hickory Grove

2-photos

14004 Shelter Lane

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 342

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Greenwich 14-72-02

Woods Store, next to Mayhughs on Route 215 in Greenwich

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times 2012 (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), January

Published in Calendar 1918

Greenwich 4-H Club photo collection 14-13

Compact Disc (CD)

Greenwich baseball team 14-22-090

Greenwich baseball team

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x3;

Page:87

Greenwich Cemetery 16-01-117

Greenwich Cemetery (3 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Greenwich general store 14-22-092

Greenwich general store with 9 men

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 8x12;

Page:88

1918

Greenwich Greenhouse 14-65-118

Greenhouse at Greenwich during the Civil War (sketch)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section",

p.11)

Newspaper

Greenwich house 14-88-150

Greenwich house

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Greenwich House 14-88-151

Greenwich House

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Greenwich on Vint Hill Road marker 01-03-11

Greenwich marker at Vint Hill Road

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Greenwich Presbyterian Church 08-01-19

Greenwich Presbyterian Church and Cemetery

Church and cemetery. PRWMCO - 27. Bill Barren photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Greenwich Presbyterian Church 14-22-089

Greenwich Presbyterian Church

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 8x12;

Page:87

Greenwich Presbyterian Church 14-25-197

Greenwich Presbyterian Church

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 139

Published in Book

Greenwich Presbyterian Church 14-34-020

Greenwich Presbyterian Church

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6 p.25, q.v.

Greenwich Presbyterian Church 14-65-267

Old Greenwich Presbyterian Churce

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.10)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Greenwich Presbyterian Church

Greenwich Presbyterian Church

October 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2013

14-66-204

07-09-053

**Greenwich Presbyterian Church** 

Greenwich Presbyterian Church

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Greenwich School 14-37-28

The Greenwich School, c. 1930

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 118

Greenwich School 14-37-29

In the foregound is the second Greenwich School building.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 3x3, p. 119

Greenwood Cemetery 16-01-148

**Greenwood Primitive Baptist Cemetery** 

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Greenwood Church 14-50-31

Greenwood Church [Presbyterian]

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 73

Published in Book

Greenwood Church 04-01-55

Wright Chamberlin Memorial Presbyterian Church

Other Media

Greenwood farm house 14-03-243

Greenwood farm house

Digitally scanned Prints ca 1900

Greenwood Primitive Baptist Church, Minnieville-Dale City 07-09-183

Greenwood Primitive Baptist Church, Minnieville-Dale City

ca. 1884

Photo Prints - 4x6 27 Jun 1997

Gregory Construction Company 14-65-245

Gregory Construction Buildings (4 photos)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.10)

Newspaper

Gregory Family 14-23-211

Sharon, Bill and Debbie Gregory

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 107

Published in Book 1958

Gregory, Debbie 14-23-241

Debbie Gregory

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 127

Published in Book

Gregory, Elwood 14-23-248

Elwood Gregory

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 130

Published in Book

Gregory, John L. 14-23-046

G. O. "Ollie" Lynch and John L. Gregory in France 1918

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 25

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Gregory, Richard Lee

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Griffin Cemetery 16-01-454

Jackson-Griffin Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Griffin, M. H. 02-17-08

Mrs. M. H. Griffith, RN, Head Nurse

Woman in clinic

Photo Prints - 8x10

Griffin, Pvt., Co.H, 2nd Battalion Engineers (No. 97, Vol.V) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Griffin, Robert 14-13-053

Virginia 4-H Representatives at National Camp with G. A. Elcan, Alice M. Marshall (Louisa Co.), Jack Simmons (Allegheny co.),

Wilda Bourne (Prince William Co.), Robert Griffin (Culpeper Co.), Hallie Hughes.

Photo No.: CUL0057 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu Compact Disc (CD)

14-65-070

Griffith, Anneliese (Mrs.)
Mrs. Anneliese Griffith

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Griffith, Frances Brawner (McEvoy), (1907-) 14-56- 01

Bloom Hill Plantation with 12 people, p. 4

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book 1904

Griffith, Margaret Weedon Brawner (1883-1960) 14-56- 01

Bloom Hill Plantation with 12 people, p. 4

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book 1904

Griffith, Mary 14-76-30

Ladies Auxiliary volunteers, Christine Embrey, Grace Shepherd, Joanie Shepherd, Mary Griffith and Gayle Hawkins.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.56 & p 57

Published in Book 2008

Griffith, William F. (1875-1966) 14-56- 01

Bloom Hill Plantation with 12 people, p. 4

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book 1904

Grimes, Bourne 14-68-036

Jim Tavenner, Audrey Carter, Gus Brenner, John Tanner, Bourne Grimes, and Will Lynn in front of Merchants' Mill

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 68

Published in Book

Grimes, Martha 14-38-144

Piedmont Dairy Festival milkmaids with Edith Caudle, Martha Grimes, Louise Bryant, Thelma Breeden, Hilda Lion, Naomi Smith

and Jessie Lee Bolding

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.103

1935

1934/5

Grimsley, Barnett 14-65-210

Randall's Garage, J. I. Randall owner talking with Rev. Barnett Grimsley, minister of the Baptist Church 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation

Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Grimsley, Mr. 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

Photo No.

Date Taken

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Format

Published in Book

**Grindle Family** 14-54-36

Wayne, Gloria, Wayne Jr., and Pam Grindle

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Gring, Gary Rae 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

**Grinstead** 14-22-019

Grinstead owned by Thomas Nelson

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x3;

Page:28

Grisgby, Norman B. 16-01-006-02

Norman B. Grigsby Cemetery Marker, Mount Calvary Cemetery Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Gross, Patricia Jane 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Grove, E. A. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

1970 Xerox copy

Grove, The 02-07-01

The Grove or Shelter

Empty old house. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Grove, The 14-34-012

The Grove

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x3 p.15, q.v.

Grove, The 14-66-207

The Grove, home of the Moxley family for many years. p. 26 November 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

14-25-025 **Groves House** 

Groves House, Triangle

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 33

Published in Book

Groveton 14-90-120

Battlefield at Groveton

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 115

Published in Book 1900s

**Groveton Monument** 14-58-43

Bull Run, Groveton Monument, 1900

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 286

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Date Taken

Groveton School 14-37-30

The Groveton School as it looks today, 1993.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 121

Groveton School 14-37-32

Children at the Groveton School advertising milk for a forthcoming Dairy Festival, c. 1920

**Format** 

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 3x3, p. 123

Groveton School 14-38-115

Groveton School ith Miss Grace Metz and students

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 4x4, p.83

Guerrero, Hector 14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Guest, John William 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Guiffre, Tony 09-01-056

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Guiffre, Tony 09-01-057

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Guiffre, Tony 09-01-058

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Guiffre, Tony 09-01-059

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Guiffre, Tony 09-01-060

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Guiffre, Tony 09-01-061

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Guiffre, Tony 09-01-062

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Guiffre, Tony 09-01-063

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

Guiffre, Tony 09-01-063

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1986

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 347

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Guiffre, Tony

09-01-064

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5

May 1986

Guiffre, Tony

09-01-065

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5

May 1986

Guiffre, Tony

09-01-066

09-01-067

09-01-068

09-01-069

09-01-070

09-01-071

09-01-072

09-01-073

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5

May 1986

Guiffre, Tony

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5

May 1986

Guiffre, Tony

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5

May 1986

Guiffre, Tony

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5

May 1986

Guiffre, Tony

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5

May 1986

Guiffre, Tony

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5

May 1986

Guiffre, Tony

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 3x5

May 1986

Guiffre, Tony

Ben Lomond Manor House

Four men in front of Ben Lomond Manor. The man in the light suit is Tony Guiffre, County Supervisor.

Photo Prints - 5x7

May 1986

Guilford, Mary

Smaller child is Mary Guilford with group of 10 other people

Photo Prints - 4x5

**Gulf Service Station** 

14-65-162

01-25-15

New Gulf service station (replaced old garage)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2, p.8)

Newspaper

Gulick, Jas. F.

15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. **Compilers Notes** 

**Gum, Shirley** 14-23-177

Shirley Gum and Cathy Small

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 90

Published in Book

**Gunston Hall** 14-91-041

**Gunston Hall** 

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) May 1969, p. 18

Published in Magazine

Gustin, Flo 14-45-030

Flo Gustin Aug 2000

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Guthrie House (No. 58, 59 & 79, Vol.II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Gwaltney, Don & Pat 14-54-37

Don & Pat Gwaltney

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

**Gwatkin House** 14-88-005

Gwatkin House on Sanders Lane side view

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

**Gwatkin House** 14-88-006

Gwatkin House, front view

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

**Gwatkin House, Catharpin-Wolosey** 07-09-145

Gwatkin House, Catharpin-Woolsey

4-photos

3200 Sanders Lane

McCarren House

Photo Prints - 4x6 2000

Haas, Beverly 14-32-217

Nokesville Homemakers Club in front of the Brentsville Courthouse

July 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

14-15-42 **Hackley Hall** 

Hackley Hall. Manassas Industrial School

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3,p. 49, g.v.

14-17-23

Manassas Industrial School - Hackley Hall

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 94

**Hackley Hall** 14-38-123

Manassas Industrial School with Carnegie Bldg., Hackley Hall and Howland Hall

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.88

1925

Date Taken

**Hackley Hall** 14-51-02

Hackley Hall, Front View (1901-02 catalogue)

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Hackley Hall 14-51-03

Hackley Hall, Rear View (1901-02 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

Hackley Hall 14-51-12

Student group in the rear of Hackley Hall (1909-10 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

Hackley Hall 14-90-025

Manassas Industrial School, Hackley Hall served as boys' dormitory

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 24

Published in Book

Haddox, Elsie 14-36-38

Women's Society of Christian Service, 25th Anniversary Nov. 1965. Myrtle Mitchell, Helen Eagle, Olive Fisher, Elsia Haddox. Indie Coleman, Kennie Hottle, Betty Johnson, Alverda Parrish, Jessie Blakemore, Mary Compton, Effie Marshall, Lizzie Kit, Ruth Sutphin, Helen Davids Minnie Muddiman, Sara Rice, Pearl Evans.

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 225

Hadley 14-88-093

Hagley, Waterfall Road

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Hadley, James William Jr. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Hadley, Old 01-25-01

Old Hagley

Photo Prints - 4x5 Aug. 20, 1896

Hagedorn Family 14-46-000

See 14-46

List of Photos in the PWC Photo Collection box.

Other Media

Hagedorn, Herman 14-26-061

Herman Hagedorn

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 151

Published in Book

Hagedorn, Herman 14-43-02

St. Paul's Sunday School Class

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book 1932

Hagley 14-14-37

Hagley, Waterfall vicinity

Fiche 86 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Hagley 14-22-029

Hagley

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x4;

Page:33

Hagley 01-25-03

Aunt Lou Howdershells home at Hagley. Baby = Russell Lepper, Children = Smith boys. Old Uncle John, Grandma Smith, Aunt

Rosie Lepper

Photo Prints - 4x5

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Hagley 14-66-057

Hagley, the Randolph Smith homeplace on Waterfall Road May 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Hagley, Old 01-25-02

Enlargement of Picture 01-25-01

Photo Prints - 4x5 Aug. 20, 1896

Hagley, Waterfall 07-09-209

Hagley, Waterfall

3-photos

15905 Waterfall Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Hagy, Claudia M. 14-13-041

Claudia M. Hagy, President of the Wytheville, VA, Garden Club

Photo No.: CUL0186 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1927

Haight, Elizabeth Barlow 14-40-18

Manassas Teachers Training, 1909-10 with Esther Dogan, Elizabeth Barlow Haight, Mary Haight, Lula Metz, Nannie Powell, Edna Walker, Susie Hult and Nevill Dogan

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 42

Haight, Mary 14-40-18

Manassas Teachers Training, 1909-10 with Esther Dogan, Elizabeth Barlow Haight, Mary Haight, Lula Metz, Nannie Powell, Edna Walker, Susie Hult and Nevill Dogan

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 42

Hailslip, Robert 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Haines, Mrs. 14-39-07

Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39

1921

Haines, Robert Allen 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Haislip Cemetery 16-01-095

Haislip Cemetery (2 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Haislip Farm (No. 22, Vol.I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Haislip-Hall Kitchen garden 14-32-386

Staff and volunteers working in the Haislip-Hall kitchen garden

June 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Haislip-Hall log home 14-32-407

Mrs. Martino (age 91) adjusts the curtains she made for the Haislip-Hall log home whre she lived as a young girl.

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Haislip, Ellen

14-13-021

4-H Club Dress Review Contest with Margaret Blakeman, Ellen Thompson and Ellen Haislip

Photo No.: CUL0125 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

1938

Haislip, Walter 04-01-43

Alex and Powell Davis & Walter Haislip

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [11-28-80 p. B4]

Other Media

Haislip, Walter 04-01-43A

Alex and Powell Davis & Walter Haislip Original of photo no. 04-01-43.

Photo Prints - 6x8

Hale, Andrew 14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011
Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Hale, Charlotte photo collection

Charlotte Hale photo collection

Series 5, Group 2

Hale, Dorothy May 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Hale, Fleta 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Hale, Mrs. J. F. 14-13-057

Nokesville Home Demonstration Club. Tables made by Mr. R. S. Britton in the home of Mrs. J. F. Hale who is at the telephone.

Photo No.: CUL0118 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Nov 1935

Hale, Mrs. J. F. 14-13-144

Nokesville Home Demonstration Club with wood work of Mr. R. S. Britton at the home of Mrs. J. F. Hale

Photo No.: CUL0119 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Nov 1935

Hall Cabin 14-32-273

The Hall Cabin, moved from Braemar area to Brentsville

March 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hall Cabin 14-32-279

Aerial view of Hall Cabin's location before it was moved to the Brentsville Courthouse grounds.

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hall family 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Hall, B. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

**Format** 

Hall, Billy Joe 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Date Taken

Hall, Denise 14-66-295

Denise Hall, Main Street Coordinator

March 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Hall, John W. 15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Hall, John William 13-02-11

John William Hall, Co. A, 39th VA Calvary. Father of Agnus Hall Cook. Taken prisoner at Gettysburg. Discharged at Winchester at close of war.

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Hall, Maggie Lee 14-03-153

Mr. and Mrs. Robert S. Hall of Occoquan [anniversary picture and article]

Journal Messenger, Nov 17, 1971, p. 3-A

Newspaper

Hall, Maureen Gwynn 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Hall, Mrs. R. S. 14-13-024

Bethel Woodbridge Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Sara Johnson, Mrs. Ethel Dawson, Mrs. R. S. Hall, Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. Sara Wiglesworth, unknown, Mrs. Deniccoli, Mrs. Ambrose Petallet, unknown, unknown, unknown, Mrs. Ethel Arnold, Mrs. Willie Marshall, Mrs. Hannah Thompson, Mrs. Riley, Mrs. G. Yorkdale, Miss Allice Webb, agent.

Photo No.: CUL0149 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Hall, R. S. 04-01-51

R. S. Hall

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [1-30-81]

Other Media

Hall, R. S. 04-02-10

Mr. Hall sitting on brick steps in Occoquan

Photo Prints - 5x7

Hall, R. S. 03-01-04

Chairman of Prince William County Board of Supervisors, Jack Fick, receives keys and title. Pictured left to right Mrs. William Lloyd (Ruth E.), Mrs. Norma Passage, Mrs. William Barbee, Ernestine Grafton, Jack Fick, R. B. Gossom, John Ellis. Seated: Carl Kincheloe, Bradford Lowe, R. S. Hall.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Hall, R. S. 03-01-05

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

Photo Prints - 8x10 1952

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index
Format Photo No. Date Taken

Hall, R. S. 03-01-06

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Hall, R. S. 03-01-07

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Hall, R. S. 14-03-375

Prince William's elder statesmen; Jack Fick, Lester Huff and R. S. Hall.

Potomac Scene Magazine, Jan. 1973

Published in Newspaper

Hall, Robert S. 14-03-153

Mr. and Mrs. Robert S. Hall of Occoquan [anniversary picture and article]

Journal Messenger, Nov 17, 1971, p. 3-A Newspaper

Hall, S. T. 14-25-094

S. T. Hall House and Store, Manassass

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 79

Published in Book

Hall, Worthen 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Hall's Funeral Home (former), Occoquan 14-68-075

Hall's Funeral Home (former), Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 108

Published in Book 2001

Hall's Funeral Home, Occoquan 14-68-065

Mill Street with Hall's Funeral Home

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 90

Published in Book 1966

Hall's Log Cabin 14-32-255

Hall's Log Cabin during restoration (back view)

December 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter Nov. 9, 2007

Hallett, Capt. Ed USN (Ret), Freedom Museum 14-03-312

Freedom Museum in Manassas group photo. The Bull Run Observer, 18 Sept. 2015 p. 31

Xerox copy 2015

Halley, Dulcie Beach 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Halley, Salley 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Halley, Will 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Hallman, Bob & Ruth 14-54-38

Bob & Ruth Hallman

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)
Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Hamilton, Cherie

14-91-032

Cherie Hamilton, Miss Prince William

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Apr. 1969, p. 8

Published in Magazine

Hamilton, George S.

13-02-12

CAPT. Geo. S. Hamilton [sketch]

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Hamm Family

14-54-39

Kenny, Enda and Lyndsay Hamm

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Hammar, Laura Jean

14-03-433

14-68-011

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Hammel Hotel, Occoquan (late 19th century)

Town of Occoquan, including Mill House, Tyson-Janney Warehouse, First Methodist Church, Alton Hotel, Rock Ledge, and

Hammel Hotel (late 19th century)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 26 Published in Book

Hammell Hotel

14-25-041

Old Hammill Hotel, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 44

Published in Book

Hammill HGotel, Occoquan

14-68-085

Hammill Hotel (later Gardner House), Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 116

Published in Book

Hammill Hotel 08-07-20

Occoguan Hammill Hotel

Two story brick building. H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides June 13, 1970

Hammill Hotel 08-06-205

Hammill Hotel Occoquan

Three story building with enclosed porches. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 9, 1970

Hammill Hotel 08-06-212

Hammill Hotel, Occoquan

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 13, 1970

Hammill Hotel 01-11-02-02

Hammill Hotel Occoquan

Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Hammill Hotel 01-11-02-03

Hammill Hotel Occoquan

Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Hammill Hotel, Occoquan

14-68-029

Hammill Hotel (aka Gardner House & Beachwood Apartments), Occoguan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 62

Published in Book

Hammill Hotel, Occoquan

14-74-10

Garner House or Hammill Hotel, Occoquan

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Hammill Hotel, Old

16-02-08

Old Hammill Hotel (272-0004)

Hammill. Edward 14-03-232

Xerox copy

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical information for various people in the photo]

> Published in Newsletter ca. 1912

Hammill, Margaret Selecman

14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical information for various people in the photo]

> Published in Newsletter ca. 1912

Hammill, William Randolph

14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical information for various people in the photo]

> ca. 1912 Published in Newsletter

Hammond, Mary Ellen

14-23-021

Siz months old baby

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 1 Published in Book early 1900s

Hammond, Mrs. Helen

14-32-001

Mrs. Helen (Newland) Hammond remembers teaching at the Brentsville one room School.

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Hamner House** 

14-40-08

Hamner House also known as the Whitmore-Elliott House with Dr. J. Garland Hamner and family

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 20

Hamp, Conrad

14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

1898

Dec 1979

Hamption, Wade General

14-68-007

General Wade Hampton Picture

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 20

Published in Book

Hampton, Butch

14-22-158

Butch Hampton with his dog

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x4; Page: **RELIC 975.527 EVA** 

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Hampton, Doc 14-22-161

J. H. Joynt, Frank Kinnard, Doc Hampton and Tom Hulfish's father

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:153

1947

Hampton, Doc, Barbara and Delores

14-22-162

Doc Hampton with his daughters Barbara and Delores and Leighanna Gay in new pick up truck

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:154

1949

Hampton, Wade

General Wade Hampton

Dec 1987

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

**Hampton's Landing Marina** 

14-47-049

14-45-031

Hampton's Landing Marina near Leesylvania (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 67

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Hanafin, Brendon 14-66-301

Brendon Hanafin, Prince William Country Historic Preservation, Chief. Inside Bushy Park House

April 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Haney, Ed, Peggy and Sammy

14-32-181

Pastor Ed Haney, wife Peggy and son Sammy. first full time pstor at Brentsville Presbyterian, starting Jan. 1956 March 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hanover, C. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Hansbrough (fireman of other engine)

14-03-002

Southern Railway System Trainmen group photo. Pictured rear I. to r.: S. C. Curtin; H. D. Hansbrough; Art Brown (of WOL); front I. to r.: Clyde R. Yowell; Thomas S. Hunter; Russ Hodges (of WOL).

Group of four trainmen who brought the body of Franklin D. Roosevelt to Washington from Warm Springs, GA being interviewed by two announcers on WOL Radio. Photo donated by Martin R. Runaldue who worked with the trainmen but is not shown in the photo.

Digitally scanned April 14, 1945

Hansen, Joseph Mills 14-45-032

Joseph Mills Hansen

Jan 1992

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Hanson, Ms. 14-23-214

Manassas JournalMmessenger's contest

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 112

Published in Book

Hanson, Shauna 14-66-338

Olive Branch Baptist Church Combined Choir

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Hardesty, Bob 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Harding, Rudy 14-76-12

Rudy Harding was the chicken man with Larro Feeds

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.29

Published in Book

Harley Farm, Barn & House (No. 85, Vol.II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Harnell, Robert 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Harold, Nancy 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Harrell, Captain 14-86-16

Captain Harrell

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Harrington, Freddie N. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Harris (Ogle) & Sons General Store, Occoquan 14-74-09

Ogle Harris & Sons General Store, Washington St., Occoquan

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Harris & Sons Store, Occoquan 14-68-061

Ogle Harris & Sons Store

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 87

Published in Book ca. 1970

Harris Grocery 14-23-149

Ogle Harris & Sons Grocery and Black Communit Odd Fellows Hall in Town of Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 74

Published in Book 1940

Harris, A. L. 14-25-051

A. L. Harris House, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 50

Published in Book

Harris, Arthur 14-68-037

Ogle Harris & Sons Store with Ogle andf Arthur Harris

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 69

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Harris, David 14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Harris, Dwight 14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Harris, Dwight Sr. 14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Harris, Emmylou 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Harris, Jeannie 14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Harris, Joe 14-23-190

Manassas Lumber Co. Little League baseball team: Jimmy Street, Stewart Vetter, Bob Boyd, Harry Bowman, Buddy Allison, Wayne Cox, Freddie Smith, Buzzy Ritenow, Chip Rohr, Butch Smoot, David Lowe, Danny Brooks, Josly Luck, Joe Harris and Larry Carney

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96

Published in Book

Harris, John William E. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Harris, Lottie Bowles 14-23-099

Lottie Bowles Harris in front of Ebenezer Baptist Church

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 51

Published in Book

Harris, Ogle 14-25-052

Ogle Harris' Store, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 50

Published in Book

Harris, Ogle 14-68-037

Ogle Harris & Sons Store with Ogle andf Arthur Harris

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 69

Published in Book

Harris, Ogle & Arthur 14-23-148

Ogle & Arthur Harris in their store, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 5x7; Page: 73

Published in Book

Harris, Ogle & Sons Store, Occoquan 14-68-089

Ogle Harris & Sons Store

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 120

Published in Book

Harris, P. G. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Harris, Scott 14-45-033

Scott Harris

Fall 1997, May 1996

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Harris, Scotty 14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Harris, Stephen 14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Harris, William 14-50-22

William Harris Gravestone

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 46

Published in Book

Harrison Cemetery 16-01-099

Norvill-Harrison Cemetery (7 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Harrison House 14-14-25

LaGrange, (Harrison House), Haymarket vicinity

Fiche 84 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Harrison, Anderene and Danny 14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Harrison, Carrie Stout 17-01-01

Carrie Stout Harrison

Photo Prints - 7x10

Harrison, Catherine 16-01-099-07

Catherine Harrison, Norvill-Harrison Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Harrison, Fairfax 14-66-250

Fairfax Harrison served as the president of Southern Railway in the early 1900s.

July 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Harrison, Fanny house 14-66-192

Fanny Harrison house on Lee Highway

August 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Harrison, Lucie (Miss.) 14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Harrison, W. Wright 14-28-020

W. Wright Harrison, Chairman of the Board of Virginia National Bank

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 1 x 2, page 15

Published in Book 1970

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken

**Harrover Family** 

14-54-41

Curtis, Jean, Bryan and Carole Harrover

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

**Harrover House** 

14-66-374

Harrover House in Haymarket now ice cream shop

Aug 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2016

Harrover, Beth 14-54-40

Beth Harrover

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

14-20-012 Harrover, James D.

Betty Duley and James D. Harrover

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 3x4; Page: 52

Harrover, James D. 14-44-24

James D. Harrover, p. 110

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Harrover, Jim Day 14-26-073

Haymarket Baseball Team: Smith Garrison, Jim Senseney, Ray McCuin, Jim Day Harrover, Jack Lightner, Calvin Herold, Ernest

McCuin, Bill Garrett, Robert Rollins

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 177

Published in Book

Harrover, Jim Day & Elise

14-54-42

Jim Day & Elise Harrover

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Harrover, Lisa 14-23-230

Katherine Conner reading to Tripp Hook and Lisa Harrover

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 120

Published in Book

14-23-287 Harrover, Phillip

Phillip Harrover with Rev. Bob Richards

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 145

Published in Book 1957

Harrover, Phillip & Nancy 14-54-43

Phillip & Nancy Harrover

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Harrover, Susan 14-54-44

Susan Harrover

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Harrover, W. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Harrover, Warren 14-23-119

Bennett School event

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 61

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Harrover, Warren 14-23-288

Warren Harrover and Haynes "Toady" Davis

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 145

Published in Book 1952

Harry Diamond Laboratories 15-02-01

Artifact exhibit at Harry Diamond Laboratories

Polaroid

Harry Diamond Laboratories 15-02-02

Artifact exhibit at Harry Diamond Laboratories (out of focus)

Polaroid

Harry Diamond Laboratories 15-02-03

Artifact exhibit at Harry Diamond Laboratories (out of focus)

Polaroid

Harry Diamond Laboratories 15-02-04

Artifact exhibit at Harry Diamond Laboratories (out of focus)

Polaroid

Harry Diamond Labs 02-21-03

Diamond Labs, aerial view

Slides Sep 82

Hart, Mrs. A. C. 14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) May 1938

Hart, Roger Dale 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Hartman, "Red" Kurnel Major 14-32-387

"Red Kurnel Major Hartman and Lucy Bean

June 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hartman, Ella Mae 14-32-160

Ella Mae Hartman

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hartman, K. M. "Red" 14-32-580

The family of Jesse Clyde Bean

Oct. 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1944

Hartman, Lucy 14-32-281

Lucy Hartman celebrates her 84th birthday with her mother, Verona, sisters Dorothy Furrow and Ruth Dotson and brother "Judge" Roy Bean

May 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hartman, Lucy 14-32-442

Lucy Hartman

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Hartman, Lucy 14-32-570

Lucy Hartman with animal skin.

April 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hartman, Lucy 14-32-580

The family of Jesse Clyde Bean

Oct. 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1944

Hartman, Lucy (Bean) 14-32-236

2007 Brentsville School Reunion

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hartman, Lucy (Bean) 14-32-560

Former students of Brentsville One-Room School, Freddy Wolfe, Casper Whetzel, Frank Golladay, Lucy (Bean) Hartman, Nancy (Keys) Shelby, Gladys (Wolfe) Eanes, Frances (Keys) Duckett and Catherine (Counts) Corner

November 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter October 2012

Hartman, Lucy (Bean) 14-32-594

Forrest Dotson, Ruth (Bean) Dotson, Roy Bean, Lucy (Bean) Hartman and Dorothy (Bean) Furrow

May 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Hartman, Lucy Bean 14-32-169

Lucy Bean Hartman

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hartman, Lucy Mae (Bean) 14-32-592

Lucy Mae (Bean) Hartman

May 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Hartman, Lucy May 14-32-138

Lucy May Hartman

October 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 2006

Hartman, Lucy May 14-32-385

I grew up during the great depression by Lucy May (Bean) Hartman, part one

May2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter April 18, 2009

Page 363

Hartman, Lucy May (Bean) 14-32-389

I grew up during the great depression by Lucy May (Bean) Hartman

June 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1937

Hartman, Red & Lucy 14-32-409

Red & Lucy Hartman, James & Chales Bean, Dorothy & Robert on Clyde's lap, Verona holding Ruth and Roy Bean

Published in Newsletter

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Harton, Robert 14-65-238

Woodbridge Clay Products Company

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.8)

Newspaper

Harton, Robert 14-65-238

Woodbridge Clay Products Company

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.8)
Newspaper

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Harvey, Douglas K.

14-45-034

Douglas K. Harvey

Nov 1995

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Harvey, Sandra Raye

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Haslip-Hall Farmhouse

14-32-487

Barbara Ziman with Mike Riley and the cooking students in Hasilip/Hall Farmhouse.

December 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hass, Barbara 14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Hasselvander, Philip H.

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

2009

Hatcher, Jack 14-32-383

Morgan Breeden, Jane Patton, John Fewell Patton, Jack Hatcher, Jere Byington, Olivia Hatcher, Sid Hatcher at Brentsville

Courthouse

May2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hatcher, Olivia 14-32-383

Morgan Breeden, Jane Patton, John Fewell Patton, Jack Hatcher, Jere Byington, Olivia Hatcher, Sid Hatcher at Brentsville

Courthouse

May2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 2009

Hatcher, Sid 14-32-383

Morgan Breeden, Jane Patton, John Fewell Patton, Jack Hatcher, Jere Byington, Olivia Hatcher, Sid Hatcher at Brentsville

Courthouse

May2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 2009

**Hatcher's Memorial Baptist Church** 

14-05-05

Hatcher's Memorial Baptist Church, Brentsville, VA

Postcard text: "During the Civil War, the stone church was used as a hospital and barracks. By the war's end, most of the church

had been distroyed, except for the sturdy stone walls. Now restored, it has resumed its role as a house of worship."

Digitally scanned

**Hatcher's Memorial Baptist Church** 

14-32-065

The Hatcher's Memorial Baptist Church

April 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hatcher's Memorial Baptist Church

14-32-066

14-32-067

Hatcher's Congregation - year unknown

April 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hatcher's Memorial Baptist Church

Miss Minnie Smith with the Golden Stars

April 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Hatcher's Memorial Baptist Church, Brentsville

14-05-06

Hatcher's Memorial Baptist Church, Brentsville, VA - interior

Postcard Text: "Baptist work established in Brentsville, VA in 1866. History of present building dates back to 1822."

Digitally scanned

Hatmark School 14-03-404

Rita (Thompson) Covington and Florence (Bray) Stevens at Hatmark School, 9333 Lee Highway in 1909.

Unsourced artcle filed in RELIC Historic Sties file "Cockpit Point Confederate Battery"

Published in Magazine 1909

Hauechel, Jos. 14-23-112

Quantico Masonic Lodge officers in 1934

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 57

Published in Book

Haufman, Arnold 14-23-114

Church of God pastors

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 58

Published in Book

Haupt, Herman 01-09-20

Herman Haupt supervising railroad construction

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Hawkes, George 14-64-006

Rev. George Hawkes, 1979-1988

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC

975.52732), p. 5

Published in Book

Hawkins, Charles Richard

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Hawkins, Edward 14-22-104

Edward Hawkins at Rippon Lodge

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:99

Hawkins, Edward family 14-22-105

Edward Hawkins and wife Alice and sons Cleggett and Ellis

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:99

Hawkins, Ellis 14-20-024

Ellis Hawkins

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x5; Page: 94

Hawkins, Ellis 14-44-12

Ellis Hawkins, p. 83

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Hawkins, Gayle 14-76-30

Ladies Auxiliary volunteers, Christine Embrey, Grace Shepherd, Joanie Shepherd, Mary Griffith and Gayle Hawkins.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.56

Published in Book 2008

Hawkins, Thomas A. Home 14-91-018

The Thomas A. Hawkins Home in Woodbridge

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Jan. 1969, p. 26

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Hawks, J. F. 14-77-01

Xerox copy 1970

Hayden Road house 14-88-075

Hayden Road house

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Published on Web Site

Hayden, Marshall 14-23-247

Senator Colgan, Mr. Lohmond, Marshall Hayden and Golda Welsh

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 130

Hayden, Mrs. Victor 14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) May 1938

Hayden, Mrs. Will 14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) May 1938

Hayden, Richard C. 14-03-392

Prince William County School Board; John Pattie, John M. Oleyar, Marion W. Dickens, T. Clay wWod, Stuart M. Beville, Richard C. Hayden, Edith Latham and F. M. Lynn.

Published in "Jay Dee Yearbook" 1962, p. 4 (ask at RELIC Desk for more information)

Published in Book 1962

Havdon, Dick 14-03-043

Members of the Manassas High School basketball team (later to become Osbourn High School) in 1938 included from the left Eugene Curtis, William Knox Harry Parrish, Dee Vetter, Kite Roseberry, Guy Bowers, Marvin Gillum and Dick Haydon Potomac News 30 May 2006, p. A3 & Manassas Journal Messenger, 30 May 2006, p. A3

Newspaper

Haydon, Mrs. 14-39-07

Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39

1921

Haydon, Mrs. Richard C. Jr. 14-23-295

Mrs. J. P. Davenport, Mrs. Richard C. Haydon Jr., Bill Wood and Floyd Bryant

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 149
Published in Book

Haydon, Mrs. Will 14-13-031

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club, Clover Hill. With Mary Fred Clayton, Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Will Haydon, Emily Johnson, Mrs. Joseph Johnson, Mrs. R. A. Hutchison, Marshall Johnson, Annie Johnson, Mrs. W. M. Pierson, Joe Johnson on steps

Photo No.: CUL0043 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Aug 1926

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Haydon, Percy 14-65-202

Members of the Manassas High School track team

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.10)

Newspaper 1913

Haydon, R. C. 14-11-08

R. C. Haydon, Superintendent of Schools, Prince William County

Photo copy from "History of Prince William County" (RELIC 975.5 CLA) - in RELIC Locked Case.

Xerox copy

Haydon, R. C. (Prof) 14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal

Newspaper

Haydon, Richard 14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical information for various people in the photo]

Published in Newsletter ca. 1912

Haydon, W. H. Mrs. 14-65-263

1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Haydon's Farm & Water Tank (No. 32, 48, & 49, Vol.I; No. 87 19-01

& 88, Vol.II)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Haydon's farm house (No. 48, Vol. I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Hayes, Helen 14-45-035

Helen Hayes

Nov 1987

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Hayfield School 14-37-33

The Hayfield School as it looked in the late 1940s.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 124

Hayford, Dorothy 14-43-02

St. Paul's Sunday School Class

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book 1932

Hayloft Dinner Theatre 14-47-056

**Hayloft Dinner Theatre** 

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 75

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Hayloft Dinner Theatre, Manassas 07-09-193

Hayloft Dinner Theatre, Manassas

3-photos

10501 Balls Ford Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Indexed As:

Description **Compilers Notes**  Photo Collection Index Photo No.

**Haymark Masonic Lodge** 

14-66-058

Haymarket Masonic Lodge. No. 313, Haymarket, marks 100 years

**Format** 

June 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Haymarket 01-05-01

House at 14891 Washington Street, Haymarket

Written on the envelope is: "File no 233-18, 14891 Washington Street"

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1981

Date Taken

Haymarket 01-11-01-06

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

Front of a church - Haymarket. Film roll 35946

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

01-13-01 Haymarket

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

Front view of the church

Photo Prints - 5x7

Haymarket 01-14-06

St. Paul's Epic. Ch. #23 Haymarket

Photo Prints - 6x8

01-18-12 Haymarket

St. Paul's Episcopal Church - Haymarket

Photo Prints - 4x6

08-05-07 Haymarket

East Main Street looking west, Haymarket

PRWMCO - HAYM - 7 . Dr. M. Clarkson photographer

Photo Prints - 4x5

Haymarket 08-05-08

East Main Street looking east, Haymarket. House on right is early telephone switchboard location, next left George Smith house Dr. M. Clarkson photographer.

Photo Prints - 4x5

Haymarket 08-05-10

East Main Street looking east, Haymarket

PRWMCO - HAYM - 8 Negative of 08-05-08

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Haymarket 08-05-11

Haymarket Main Street

PRWMCO - 9. Dr. M. Clarkson photographer

Photo Prints - 4x5

08-05-13 **Haymarket** 

Post Office, Haymarket.

PRWMCO - 10. Dr. M. Clarkson photographer

Photo Prints - 4x5

Haymarket 08-05-15

Baptist Church, E. Main St., Haymarket, VA

PRWMCO - HAYM - 12

Photo Prints - 4x5

Haymarket 08-05-17

Public School - Haymarket. Built as public school and now serving as the Town Hall

PRWMCO - 13. Dr. M. Clarkson photographer.

Photo Prints - 4x5

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Haymarket 08-06-110

Haymarket Red House

House on corner of Washington and Jefferson Streets. Front view of house. Tommye Burton photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 June 1974

Haymarket 08-06-115

Town Hall

Two story building with cupola. Tommye Burton photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 June 1964

Haymarket 08-06-116

Town Hall and Courthouse

Two story building with cupola

Photo Prints - 3x5 June 1971

**Haymarket** 08-06-118

Town Hall

Side view - closer. Tommye Burton photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 June 1974

Haymarket 08-06-120

Town Hall

Closer view of front of building. Tommye Burton photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 June 1974

08-07-01 Haymarket

Haymarket - Woodlawn

Two story house with one-story section. H. H. Douglas photographer

May 1971

Haymarket 08-07-39

Haymarket - Town Hall

H. H. Douglas photographer

July 1971 Slides

Haymarket 01-05-02

House at 14891 Washington Street, Haymarket

Written on the envelope is: "File no 233-18, 14891 Washington Street"

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1981

**Haymarket** 01-05-03

House at 14891 Washington Street, Haymarket

Written on the envelope is: "File no 233-18, 14891 Washington Street"

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1981

Haymarket 01-05-04

House at 14891 Washington Street, Haymarket

Written on the envelope is: "File no 233-18, 14891 Washington Street"

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1981

Haymarket 01-11-01-07

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

Front of a church - Haymarket. Film roll 35946

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Haymarket 08-05-12

Haymarket Main Street

PRWMCO - 9. Negative of photo no. 08-06-11. Dr. M. Clarkson photographer

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Haymarket 08-05-16

Baptist Church, E. Main St., Haymarket, VA

PRWMCO - HAYM - 12

Negative of 08-05-15

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Indexed As:
Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Haymarket 08-06-111

Haymarket Red House

House on corner of Washington and Jefferson Streets. Side view of house with street sign. Tommye Burton photographer
Photo Prints - 3x5

June 1974

Haymarket 08-06-112

Haymarket Red House

House on corner of Washington and Jefferson Streets. Side view of house different view. Tommye Burton photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 June 1974

Haymarket 08-06-113

Haymarket Red House

House on corner of Washington and Jefferson Streets. Front view of house with porch and two doors. Tommye Burton

photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 June 1974

Haymarket 08-06-114

Haymarket Red House

House on corner of Washington and Jefferson Streets. Side view of house. Tommye Burton photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 June 1974

Haymarket 08-07-02

Haymarket - Woodlawn

Two story house with one-story section, close-up of front door. H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides July 1971

Haymarket 08-07-40

Haymarket two story house

H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides July 1971

Haymarket 08-07-41

Haymarket McCormick house

H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides July 1971

Haymarket 08-07-42

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides July 1971

Haymarket 08-07-43

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides July 1971

Haymarket 01-13-02

Betty Duley and Ed Bland of Prince William County Historical Commission

Two people on steps of church

Photo Prints - 5x7

Havmarket 01-13-03

Betty Duley and Ed Bland of Prince William County Historical Commission

Photo Prints - 5x7

Haymarket 01-13-04

Betty Duley and Ed Bland of Prince William County Historical Commission

Photo Prints - 5x7

Haymarket 02-07-02

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

Church and graveyard. Copied by Potomac News. See also photo no. 04-01-02 for text. Jim Birchfield Photographer
Photo Prints - 8x10 January 3, 1980

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Haymarket 02-07-22

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

Church and graveyard. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Haymarket 04-01-02

St. Paul's Episcopal

See also photo no. 02-07-02. Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was"

Other Media

Haymarket 08-05-01

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

PRWMCO - HAYM -1. Tommye Burton photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7 1973

Haymarket 08-05-02

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

PRWMCO - HAYM - 2. Dr. M. Clarkson photographer

Photo Prints - 5x5

Haymarket 08-05-03

Church in background - from Tyler place 'The Highlands' PRWMCO - HAYM - 3. Dr. M. Clarkson photographer.

Photo Prints - 4x5

08-05-04

St. Paul's from the Highlands.

PRWMCO - HAYM - 4

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Haymarket 08-05-06

McCormick House (far right). Fence of Mrs. Brownie Smith (left rear) living in 1974. House (foreground) Gray sisters. House is

now gone.

Haymarket

Photo Prints - 4x5

Haymarket 08-05-09

St. Paul's from The Highlands, Grayson Tyler's Place.

PRWMCO - HAYM - 4

Print of 08-05-04

Photo Prints - 4x5

Haymarket 08-05-14

George Smith house, Main St. Haymarket - gone

PRWMCO - HAYM - 11. Dr. M. Clarkson photographer.

Photo Prints - 4x5

Haymarket 08-05-18

Interior McCormick House

PRWMCO - HAYM - 14. Tommye Burton photographer.

Photo Prints - 4x5

Haymarket 08-06-124

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

Front view

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971

Haymarket 08-06-125

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

Side view

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971

Haymarket 08-06-126

Haymarket McCormick House

Side view of 1 1/2 story house

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 371

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index **Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Haymarket 14-02-02

William Bailey Tyler at "Highland" in Haymarket overlooking Town of Haymarket

Owned by Ellie Ivancic, 6751 Jefferson Street, Haymarket, VA 20169. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned

Haymarket 14-03-003

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket, interior

Donation from John Gott, 14 June 2001, given to him by Mayo Stentz.

Photo Prints - 3x5 Early 20th Century

Haymarket 14-14-22

Cabin, "McCormack House", Haymarket

Fiche 84 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

14-14-23 Haymarket

Waverly Mills, Haymarket vicinity

Fiche 84 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Haymarket 14-14-24

"The Retreat/The Shelter" (Woolsey), Haymarket vicinity

Fiche 84 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Haymarket 14-14-25

LaGrange, (Harrison House), Haymarket vicinity

Fiche 84 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Haymarket 14-26-006

Post Card of Haymaket area

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: iv

Published in Book

Haymarket 14-26-007

Washington Street after restoration, Haymarket

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: iv

Published in Book

**Haymarket** 14-26-034

Haymarket in flames (drawing)

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 112

**Haymarket** 14-26-065

Haymarket (street scene)

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 168

Published in Book 1907

Haymarket 14-26-092

Haymarket at a distance

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 205

Published in Book c. 1900

Haymarket 14-26-107

Haymarket in winter

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 255

Published in Book 2000

Havmarket 14-03-027

Jordan and Jordan General Merchandise, built in 1867 later Melton's Store, Haymarket

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

**Compilers Notes** 

Description P11010

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Haymarket 14-28-125

Haymarket, hay field being baled

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 5, page 66

Published in Book 1970

Date Taken

Haymarket 14-42-11

Haymarket street Scene before 1860

Photo published in "Haymarket Virginia" 2006 Calendar (RELIC 975.52732HAY)

Haymarket 14-72-03

Jordan and Jordan store on Washington St., Haymarket, now location of BB&T bank Out of the Attic. The Gainesville Times 2012 (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), February

**Format** 

Published in Calendar

Haymarket (No. 7, Vol.I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Haymarket 4-H Club photo collection 14-13

Compact Disc (CD)

Haymarket Agricultural Club 14-23-025

Haymarket Agricultural Club, 12 members

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 13

Published in Book 1905

Haymarket Agricultural Club 14-26-062

Haymarket Agricultural Club. Picture taken at "Waverly" in 1905

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 161

Haymarket Agricultural Club 14-72-14

The Haymarket Agricultural Club at Waverly Farm near the Bull Run Mountains. Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim, January 2013

Published in Calendar 1905

Haymarket Agricultural Club 14-66-175

Haymarket Agricultural Club at Waverley with William Louis Heuser owner of Burnside.

May 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1905

Haymarket Bank Building, Haymarket 07-09-049

Haymarket Bank Building, Haymarket

Costello's Cafe

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Haymarket Baptish Church 14-26-051

Baptist Church, Haymarket

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 145

Published in Book

Haymarket Baptist Church 14-66-059

Havmarket Baptist Church

July 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine early 20th century

Haymarket Baptist Church 14-66-059

Haymarket Baptist Church, architect rendering of the planned expansion

July 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine early 20th century

Haymarket Baptist Church 14-78-03

Haymarket Baptist Church (ca. 1894) (Ref., p.3)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Haymarket Baptist Church, Haymarket

Haymarket Baptist Church

4-Photos

Cemetery inside church

Photo Prints - 4x6

Haymarket Chicken Farm (1941)

14-03-289

07-09-048

Haymarket area farm photos (36 photos)

Found at: http://photogrammar.yale.edu

Photogrammar is a web-based platform for organizing, searching, and visualizing the 170,000 photographs from 1935 to 1945 created by the United States Farm Security Administration and Office of War Information (FSA-OWI).

Published on Web Site

Haymarket Church 14-64-001

Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket, Outside front view

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), Front Cover

Published in Book

**Haymarket Correctional Camp** 

14-03-222

**Haymarket Correctional Camp** 

Approx. 32 photos on CD taken by Ron Turner. Disc is # 29 in RELIC notebook.

Compact Disc (CD)

Haymarket Courthouse

14-26-021

2 April 2002

Courthouse in Haymarket

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 70

Published in Book

Haymarket Day 1994 14-26-089

Haymarket Day 1994 (3 photos)

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 200

Published in Book

**Haymarket Dental Building** 

14-26-123

Haymarket Dental Building

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 274

Published in Book

Haymarket Depot 14-26-025

Havmarket Depot

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 90

Published in Book

Haymarket depot 14-66-251

Haymarket depot

July 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Haymarket Drug Store 14-47-046

Haymarket, VA Drugstore

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 64

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book ca. 1930s

Haymarket Drugstore 14-79-08

Drugstore in Haymarket, 1941

"Prince William Living, December 2013" RELIC Mag

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Haymarket Drugstore (1941)** 

14-03-289

Haymarket area farm photos (36 photos)

Found at: http://photogrammar.yale.edu

Photogrammar is a web-based platform for organizing, searching, and visualizing the 170,000 photographs from 1935 to 1945 created by the United States Farm Security Administration and Office of War Information (FSA-OWI).

Published on Web Site

Haymarket Elementary School and High School (p. 45)

14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

**Haymarket Evergreen Center** 

14-66-273

Omar and Shelly Awad at Haymarket Evergreen Center December 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Haymarket Fire House** 

14-26-119

Haymarket Fire House

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 272

Published in Book 1946

**Haymarket Foot Bridge** 

14-23-088

Harry and Lillian Brady at Haymarket Foot Bridge

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 45

Published in Book

Haymarket Grocery 07-09-050

Gossom's Store, Haymarket

Haymarket Grocery

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

**Haymarket High School** 

14-37-34

The second school in Haymarket, known as Haymarket High School, housied grades 1-12.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 125

**Haymarket High School** 

14-42-09

Haymarket High School

Photo published in "Haymarket Virginia" 2006 Calendar (RELIC 975.52732HAY)

ca 1900

**Haymarket High School** 

14-66-040

Students John Norman, Lester Pullen and Mason Pickett play baseball on Peters Field adjacent to Haymarket High school March 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Haymarket High School** 

14-66-041

Students at Haymarket High School on Fayette Street. Emma Peters is the only student identified.

March 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1914

**Haymarket High School** 

14-72-09

Haymarket High school baseball team group shot

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times 2012 (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), August

Published in Calendar 1930s

Haymarket High School baseball team

14-03-028

Haymarket High School baseball team

Xerox copy early 1930s

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Haymarket House 16-02-07

Haymarket area house off Rt. 55 close to Thoroughfare

Xerox copy 25 October 2007

Haymarket House 14-88-117

Haymarket House

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Haymarket Masonic Lodge 14-25-222

Haymarket Masonic Lodge

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 154

Published in Book

Haymarket Masonic Lodge 07-09-090

Haymarket Masonic Lodge

2-Photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Haymarket Museum 14-66-042

Originally built in 1884 as a combination townhall/schoolhouse, this building on Washington Street now houses the Haymarket

Museum

March 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Haymarket Museum 14-66-307

Haymarket Museum

May 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Haymarket Pharmacy 14-23-121

Jack Person and Alma Brady at Haymarket Pharmacy

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 62

Published in Book

Haymarket Pharmacy & Post Office 07-09-204

Haymarket Pharmacy & Post Office Gossom's Store, Haymarket Red Rooster, Haymarket

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Haymarket Pharmacy building 14-88-113

Haymarket Pharmacy building

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Haymarket Post Office 14-26-116

Havmarket Post Office

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 267

Published in Book

Haymarket Post Office 14-66-082

Haymarket Post Office

December 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Haymarket Post Office 14-66-280

Haymarket Post Office on Washington Street. Taken about 1900

February 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine ca. 1900

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Haymarket Railroad Station** 

14-72-55

Haymarket Railroad Station

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), December 2015

Published in Calendar

**Havmarket Regional Food Pantry** 

14-66-285

Haymarket Regional Food Pantry, 14740 Washington St., Haymarket

100 year old building

February 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Haymarket School** 

14-37-35

The first school in Haymarket was also the Town Hall building, which it remains today.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 3x3, p. 126

**Haymarket School** 14-03-282

Gainesville District School, Haymarket

Washington Post, Rotogravure Section, 11 Sep 1938

Newspaper 1938

**Haymarket School** 14-66-044

Lightner family in group of students in front of the Haymarket school: Virginia, Lillian and Louis Lightner and Bess Norman

March 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1905

Haymarket School, New

14-26-072

New Haymarket School

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 176

Published in Book 1910

**Haymarket Schoolhouse** 

14-66-042

Originally built in 1884 as a combination townhall/schoolhouse, this building on Washington Street now houses the Haymarket

Museum

March 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Haymarket Seal** 

14-26-108

Town of Haymarket Seal

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 254

Published in Book

**Haymarket Self Storage** 

14-26-131

Haymarket Self Storage

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 279

Published in Book

Haymarket telelphone exchange

14-66-238

Haymarket street scene including telephone exchange building

May 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

ca 1910

**Haymarket Town Hall** 

14-25-207

Havmarket Town Hall

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 146

Published in Book

**Haymarket Town Hall** 

14-34-060

Haymarket Town Hall

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 1x2, p.62 g.v.

**Haymarket Town Hall** 

14-37-35

The first school in Haymarket was also the Town Hall building, which it remains today.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 3x3, p. 126

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Haymarket Town Hall** 

14-42-01

Haymarket Town Hall

Photo published in "Haymarket Virginia" 2006 Calendar (RELIC 975.52732HAY)

Originally built in 1884 as a combination townhall/schoolhouse, this building on Washington Street now houses the Haymarket Museum

March 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Haymarket Town Hall** 

14-88-112

Havmarket Town Hall

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

**Haymarket Town Hall** 14-03-331

Haymarket Town Hall

Xerox copy

**Haymarket Town Hall** 07-09-089

Haymarket Town Hall

2-Photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

**Haymarket Town Hall and School** 

14-26-050

Town Hall and School

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 139 c. 1900

Published in Book

**Haymarket Train Depot** 

Haymarket Train Depot

Photo published in "Haymarket Virginia" 2006 Calendar (RELIC 975.52732HAY)

**Haymarket Woman's Club** 

14-66-070

14-42-04

The Haymarket Woman's Club participating in a countywide anti-litter project.

September 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Haymarket Women's Club** 

14-66-071

Haymarket Women's Club Country breakfast, September 2004 September 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Haymarket, Fayette St.

14-26-094

Fayette St., Haymarket

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 206

Published in Book

Haymarket, Log Cabin

14-66-003

The oldest house in Haymarket is believed to have been built by a Mr. Barnette, a shoemaker, in 1800. It is a log cabin covered with clapboard.

Sep 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Haymarket, Oldest house

14-66-003

The oldest house in Haymarket is believed to have been built by a Mr. Barnette, a shoemaker, in 1800. It is a log cabin covered with clapboard.

Sep 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Haymarket, Post Office

02-21-67

US Post Office, Haymarket, VA

Slides

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Haymarket, sketch

14-66-073

Haymarket, sketch of buildings being burned

November 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Haymarket, St. Paul's Church

14-10-10

St. Paul's Church, Haymarket

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

Haymes, Mrs. 14-65-263

1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Haynes, James 14-22-006

James Haynes taken at Great Falls

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x2;

Page:19

1930

Haynes, Richard

14-66-147

Attending Sunday School at Antioch in the early 1950s were: Richard Haynes, Lewis Smith, Eddie Bell, Kathy Bell and Richard Rell

September 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Haynes, Richard

14-78-22

Richard Haynes, Lewis Smith, Eddie Bell, Cathy Bell, Richard Bell (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Haynes, Shirl

14-78-24

Shirl Haynes, Anne Gardner, & Bonnie Gardner (Ref. p. 19)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Haywood, Goldie Elizabeth

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Hazel Plain 14-34-116

Chinn House or Hazel Plain

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6, p.119, q.v.

Hazel Plain 14-90-115

Chinn House Hospital, Hazel Plain

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 113

Published in Book

Hazelwood 14-25-058

Truro and Hazelwood, Aden

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 57

Published in Book

Hazelwood 14-34-009

Hazelwood, the site of Truro, house with family (Callie Colvin photo)

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 7x4 p.14, q.v.

abt 1900

Hazen Building 14-25-109

Hazen Building, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 87
Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Hazen Building, Manassas

07-09-188

14-03-020

Hazen Building, Manassas

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Hazen, M. C.
M. C. Hazen with his horse "Governor Wells"

The Washington Post, p.18, 19 Aug 1906 on ProQuest Web Site

Xerox copy 1906

Hazen, Melvin 14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Hazen, Melvin C. 14-03-019

Melvin C. Hazen

The Washington Post, p.02, 29 Jul 1910 on ProQuest Web Site

Xerox copy 1910

Headley, Michael 16-01-074-07

Beavers Family Grave Marker with Michael Headley, Beavers Cemetery.

Photo taken by Timothy W. Headley

Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

Headley, Timothy W. 16-01-074-06

Beavers, John J., Virginia, Sampson Grave Marker with Timothy W. Headley, Beavers Cemetery.

Photo taken by Timothy W. Headley

Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

Heath, Gary 14-03-402

Lieutenant Gary Heath and his Civil War Collection.

Fairfax Police Sentinel magazine Summer 1978 [copy of article in RELIC "Biography" files]

Published in Newspaper

Hebron Seminary 14-22-061

**Hebron Seminary** 

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:58

Hebron Seminary 14-30-05

Hebron Seminary, Class of 1918, Nokesville, Virginia

Photo Published in "Sectarian Childrearing, The Dunkers (RELIC 649.109 CON) p. 209

Xerox copy

Hebron Seminary Graduates 14-03-291

Hebron Seminary Graduates, 1920-1921 (8 individual photos)

The Prince William News, 2 June 1921, p. 2

Newspaper 1921

Hebron Seminary students 14-22-068

Hebron Seminary students

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4 & 5x6; Page:61& 62

Hedge, B. T. H., Prof. 15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Hedges Cemetery 16-01-043

Hedges Cemetery (2 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Indexed As:** 

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Hedges Virgia** 

14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Hedges, Larry and Nancy

14-32-219

The home of Larry and Nancy Hedges on Izaak Walton Drive August 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hedges, Mark 14-32-538

Renee Schockley and Mark Hedges

December 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hedges, Marshall 14-03-372

Marshall Hedges, at 87, delivered mail by horseback, foot and sled.

Potomac News March 16, 1973, p. B2

Published in Newspaper

Hedges, Mrs. Mabel

14-13-047

Dress review with Mrs. E. W. Thompson, Mrs. Eva Garner, Mrs. Mabel Hedges, unknown, unknown, Mrs. Virgia Hedges

Photo No.: CUL0153 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) unknown

Hedges, Mrs. Virgie

14-13-047

Dress review with Mrs. E. W. Thompson, Mrs. Eva Garner, Mrs. Mabel Hedges, unknown, unknown, Mrs. Virgia Hedges

Photo No.: CUL0153 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) unknown

Hedges, Nancy

14-32-217

Nokesville Homemakers Club in front of the Brentsville Courthouse

July 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hedges, Nancy 14-32-220

Nancy Hedges and Fran Hibbs

August 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 2002

Hedges, Paul Allan

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Hedrich, Ben 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Hedrick Family

14-03-313

The Hedrick Family: William Hedrick, Lee Aubrey Hedrick, Clyde Hedrick, Nettie Virginia Sayers Hedrick, Samuel Hedrick, Elmer Hedrick, Mary Elizabeth Diehl Hedrick, Jane Kerlin Hedrick, Elizabeth Swartz Hedrick, Benjamin Hedrick, Margaret or Christine Hedrick

Donated by Shonda Savers Feather, Nov 2015

Digitally scanned Prints ca. 1910

Hedrick, Lois 14-32-306

Lois Hedrick school photo

July 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Heflen, Van 14-45-036

Van Heflen

Nov 1987

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Heineken Family 14-46-000

See 14-46

List of Photos in the PWC Photo Collection box.

Other Media

Heineken Family Home 14-66-011

Mill Park, home of Heineken family, side view Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1900

Heineken, C. A. 14-03-196

C. A. Heineken

Manassas Journal 19 May 1911, p. 37

Xerox copy

Heineken, Christian 14-22-148

Haymarket Agricultural Club: Newland DePauw, Louis Henson, Christian Heineken, William Dodge, Franz Peters, William Brown, Edmund Wilkins, Dr. Clarkson, Col. Berkely, Andrew Lowe and Bowman Price

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:142

1905

Heineken, Christian 14-66-013

Wedding Party of Ella Heineken and Franz Peters

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1887

Heineken, Christian 14-66-016

Members of the Haymarket Agricultural Club at Waverly Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Dublished in Magazi

Published in Magazine 1905

Heineken, Christian 14-66-047

Group of Gentleman farmers at Waverly

April 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Heineken, Ella 14-66-013

Wedding Party of Ella Heineken and Franz Peters

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1887

Heineken, Emma 14-66-013

Wedding Party of Ella Heineken and Franz Peters

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1887

Heineken, Enoch 14-66-013

Wedding Party of Ella Heineken and Franz Peters

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1887

Heineken, Marie 14-66-013

Wedding Party of Ella Heineken and Franz Peters

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1887

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Heineken, Mary 14-66-013

Wedding Party of Ella Heineken and Franz Peters Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

> Published in Magazine 1887

Heinekens family 14-26-060

Peters and Heinekens at Mill Park

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 151

Published in Book

Heintzelman, Samuel, General 14-55-22

Dedication of the battle monument with Generals George Thomas, Orlando Wilcox, Samuel Heintzelman and Alexander Dyer between 1862 - 65

Xerox copy

Heller, Francis J. (Funeral Card) 18-01-05

Francis J. Heller (22 Mar 1920 - 20 Nov 1994)

14-70-007 Helmick, Jamie

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011 Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

14-23-191 Helms, G.

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Hendersn, Preston 14-23-037

Preston Henderson

Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 20

Published in Book

Henderson family 14-16-01

Louise Brown & Family: Shawn Henderson, Carroll Rich, Corridy Rich, Stephanie Henderson, Louise Brown, Deidre Rich,

Marquisha Henderson, Willette Henderson

Digitally scanned Prints

**Henderson Graves** 14-19-001

Henderson Graves, Montclair

Photo published in "100 Old Cemeteries of Prince William County" by E. R. Conner, III; (RELIC 975.527 CON); photo size: 5x5;

Title Page

**Henderson House** 14-17-03

Henderson House .Dumfries

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 34

14-22-095 **Henderson House** 

Henderson House

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:92

1913

**Henderson House** 14-23-027

Dr. David Cline at Henderson House

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 14

Published in Book 1907

**Henderson House** 14-25-023

Henderson House, Dumfries

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 32

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Henderson House, Dumfries 07-09-045

Henderson House, Dumfries

ca. 1785 2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Henderson sword 14-17-11

Archibald Henderson sword

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x3; page: 61

Henderson, Alberta 14-23-036

Alberta Henderson

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 20

Published in Book

Henderson, Alexander 14-34-050

Alexander Henderson home built about 1785

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x4, p.48 q.v.

Henderson, Alexander 14-34-051

Grave marker at Alexander Henderson house

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x2, p.48 q.v.

Henderson, Alexander Home 01-02-11

Brick house with enclosed porch "Alexander Henderson home"

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Henderson, Alexander Home 08-01-25

Dumfries front view, Henderson House (owned by Shumate)

PRWMCO-6. Edith M. Sprouse photographer

Photo Prints - 3x3 December 6, 1964

Henderson, Alexander Home 08-01-26

Home of Alexander Henderson, Dumfries, VA. PRWMCO-7. Edith M. Sprouse photographer

Photo Prints - 3x3

to Prints - 3x3 December 1964

Henderson, Alexander Home 01-11-02-21

Henderson House, Dumfries

Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Henderson, Alexander Home 08-04-03

Henderson House

PRWMCO - DUMF - 3. Edith M. Sprouse photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5

Henderson, Archibald 14-17-10

Archibald Henderson

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x3; page: 61

Henderson, Kyle 14-36-33

Kyle Henderson leads the procession with his bagpipes

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 133

Henderson, Robert 16-01-011-07

Robert Henderson Cemetery Marker, Neabsco Baptist Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Henderson, Steward T. 14-32-564

Steward T. Henderson, 23rd United States Colored Troops, Hashmel C. Turner, Jr. Chaplain, 23rd United States Colored Troops and Louis L. Carter Jr. QM Sgt., 54th Massachusetts Volunteer Infantry Regiment, Company B.

March 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter February 2013

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Henegar, Pamela 14-76-41

Volunteers Pamela Henegar and Mary Ellen Abercrombie.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.107

Published in Book

Henkels, Chris 14-32-619

Rob Orrison helps Chris Henkels of Henkels Forge and Tool, unload the bars for the Brentsville Jain.

January 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter 2015

Henry Family Cemetery 14-88-138

Henry Family Cmeetery

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Henry Field 14-58-38

Bull Run, Henry Field

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 282

Published in Book

Henry Hill Cemetery, Manassas Battle Field

07-09-123

Henry Hill, Manassas Battlefield

3-photos Henry House Monument

Cemetery

Photo Prints - 4x6 2002

Henry Hill Monument 14-58-36

Bull Run, Henry Hill, Monument, 1900

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 281

Published in Book

Henry Hill monument 14-72-23

Confederate cemetery in Manassas monument and Henry Hill monument. Out of the Attic. The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), August 2013

Published in Calendar

Henry Hill Monument 14-03-281

Henry Hill Monument, Manassas Battlefield

Washington Post, Rotogravure Section, 11 Sep 1938

Newspaper 1938

Henry Hill Monument, Manassas Battle Field 07-09-123

Henry Hill, Manassas Battlefield

3-photos

Henry House

Monument Cemetery

Photo Prints - 4x6

2002

Henry Hill Poster 14-47-051

Henry Hill Property Poster (post Civil War)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 69

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Henry House 14-10-08

A sketch of the Henry House & Manassas Battle Field

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case. Xerox copy

Indexed As:

**Compilers Notes** 

Description Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Henry House 05-02-06A

Henry House, Bull Run Battlefield

Original in Manassas Museum Collection.

Xerox copy

Henry House 14-25-202

Henry House, Manassas National Battlefiled Park

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 143

Published in Book

Henry House 14-47-010

Spring Hill Farm, home of Judith Henry. Reconstructed

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 19

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Henry House 14-47-011

Henry House (ruins)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 19

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book ca. 1865

Henry House 14-58-37

Bull Run, Henry House, 1902

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 282

Published in Book

Henry House 14-65-064

The Henry House on Manassas Battlefield

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Henry House 14-66-254

Henry House in ruins

August 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1862

Henry House 14-66-326

Henry House, image of postcard

October 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine ca 1870

Henry House 14-88-137

Henry House, Manassas Battlefield Park

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Henry House 14-90-100

Henry House, grave of Mrs. Judith Henry and house in ruins [5 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 93, 94 & 98

Published in Book

Henry House 14-90-117

Henry House as a museum

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 114

Published in Book 1930s

Henry House (No. 58, 76, 77 & 80, Vol.II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Henry House, Manassas Battle Field

Henry Hill, Manassas Battlefield 3-photos Henry House Monument

Cemetery

Photo Prints - 4x6 2002

07-09-123

Henry House, Manassas Battlefield Park 05-02-06

Henry House, Manassas Battlefield, VA

Two story wooden clapboard house Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images / Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

Henry, George 14-45-037

Col. George Henry

Nov 2001

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Henry, Isaac 14-03-026

Isaac Henry, Dr.( ca 1770-1829)

Photo published in "Saint'Memin in Virginia: Portraits and Biographies (RELIC 975.5 NOR, Locked case in RELIC)

Xerox copy

Henry, Judith 14-55-09

Ruins of Mrs. Judith Henry's house

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Hensley, Francis Janette 14-32-114

Family of William Henry Breeden

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hensley, Kerri 14-45-038

Kerri Hensley Summer 1997

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Hensley, Math 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Hensley, Myrtle 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Hensley, Myrtle 14-68-047

Occoguan High School Class of 1932

Hazel Metzger, Evelyn Kidwell, Douglas Riley, Muriel Hicks, Frank Malcolm, Melissa Lacey, Katharine Brawner, William Pearson, Mildred Hornbaker, Ardis Collins, Myrtle Hensley, Frances Hinton, Russell Bolton, Katherine Pearsons, Louis Hinton.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 77

Published in Book 1932

Hensley, Nellie 14-32-114

Family of William Henry Breeden

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Hensley, Nicholas 14-32-114

Family of William Henry Breeden

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Henson, Louis 14-22-148

Haymarket Agricultural Club: Newland DePauw, Louis Henson, Christian Heineken, William Dodge, Franz Peters, William Brown, Edmund Wilkins, Dr. Clarkson, Col. Berkely, Andrew Lowe and Bowman Price

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:142

1905

Herbert, Noblet 14-03-139

Jane C. Washington, Daughter: Anna Maria Washington, Sons: Richard Balckburn Washington, and John Augustine Washington and Nephew: Noblet Herbert

"Experiencing Mount Vernon" (RELIC 975.5291EXP)

Published in Book

Herbert, Robert Beverley 14-66-370

Robert Beverley Herbert 1879-1975

July 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Herder, Pearl 14-64-014

Pearl Herder, Deasonness

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 9

Published in Book

Herndon, Jeremiah (Jerry) Cemetery

16-01-000-22

Jeremiah (Jerry) Herndon Cemetery stones with John DeBerry and Stanley Herndon

Further information in the PWC Cemeteries Notebooks (Unpublished)

Digitally scanned Prints 2013

Herndon, Stanley 16-01-000-22

Jeremiah (Jerry) Herndon Cemetery stones with John DeBerry and Stanley Herndon

Further information in the PWC Cemeteries Notebooks (Unpublished)

Digitally scanned Prints 2013

Herndon, Thaddeus 14-66-146

Rev. Thaddeus Herndon served as Antioch's pastor from 1838 until 1878.

September 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Herold, Calvin 14-26-073

Haymarket Baseball Team: Smith Garrison, Jim Senseney, Ray McCuin, Jim Day Harrover, Jack Lightner, Calvin Herold, Ernest McCuin, Bill Garrett, Robert Rollins

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 177

Published in Book

Herrell, J. E. Capt. 15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Herrell, Jas. E. 14-03-320

Prominent Men of Prince William: C. E. Nicol, H. M. Clarkson, Thos. H. Lion, Jas. E. Herrell, W. C. Wagener, Wm. E. Lipscomb, Edwin Nelson, J. B. T. Thornton, F. C. Rorabaugh, R. H. Hooe, and James M. Barbee. (drawings)

The Manassas Journal, 10 Sept. 1904

Xerox copy

Herrell, Jas. E., Captain 14-86-06

Captain Jas. E. Herrell

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 388

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Herrell, Jas. Edward, CAPT.

13-02-13

CAPT. Jas. Edward Herrell, Co. F, 17th VA. Infantry. [sketch]

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Herrick, Frank 14-03-03

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Herrick, Helen 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Herring House 14-81-14

Herring house on Vint Hill Road

"The Tapestry of a Family; beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 15

Published in Book

Herring, Evelyn 14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Herring, Evelyn 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Herring, Henry Allen, Elizabeth and Florence

14-81-11

Henry Allen and Elizabeth Herring with daughter Florence

"The Tapestry of a Family; beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 15

Published in Book

Herris, William 14-34-044

William Herris, grave marker

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x3, p.41, q.v.

Hersch Farm 14-88-021

Hersch Farm, tank house with resident house

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 1997

Hersch Farm barns 14-88-019

Hersch Farm barns

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 1997

Hersch Farm, hay barn with silo 14-88-020

Hersch Farm, hay barn with silo

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcyabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 1997

Hersch Farm, Manassas (Part 1) 07-09-197

Hersch Farm, Manassas (Part 1)

3-photos

"Granny" Hersch Farm

Hersch "Fun Farm"

Photo Prints - 4x6 02 Oct 1997

Hersch Farm, Manassas (Part 2) 07-09-198

Hersch Farm, Manassas (Part 2)

3-photos

"Granny" Hersch Farm

Hersch "Fun Farm"

Photo Prints - 4x6 02 Oct 1997

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Hersch Farm, Manassas (Part 3)

Hersch Farm, Manassas (Part 3)

07-09-199

3-photos

"Granny" Hersch Farm

Hersch "Fun Farm"

Photo Prints - 4x6

02 Oct 1997

Hersch, Mabel

14-44-38

Mrs. Mabel Hersch, p. 128

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Hersch, Mabel "Granny"

14-38-150

Mabel "Granny" Hersch at her Fun Farm

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 4x4, p.106 Also: Potomac News, 23

Sept, 1976, p. 8

c. 1960s

Hersch, Mabel "Granny" Harley

14-22-151

Mabel "Granny" Harley Hersch standing at the gate to her Fun Farm

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:145 Hersch, Miriam

04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Hersch, Mrs. 14-20-008

Mrs. Hersch

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 3x4; Page: 30

Hershberger, Ollie

14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Herzog, Melinda

14-45-039

Melinda Herzog

Aug 2001

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

**Hesco Furniture and Appliances** 

14-28-090

Hesco Furniture and Appliances

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 50 (color)

Published in Book

1970

Heslop, Stephanie & Ashley

14-54-55

Mark, Linda, Nancy Stephanie Heslopand Ashley Heslop Le Roy

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

**Hess Store** 08-06-140

Hess Store, Gainesville

Empty two story building with store sign. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5

August 1, 1970

**Hess Store** 08-06-141

Hess Store, Gainesville

Side view of empty two story building with store sign. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5

August 1, 1970

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Hesse, Kay 14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Hetrick, Sam 14-03-393

Occoquan High School class of 1945 Reunion

"Potomac News" July 13, 1982, p. 45

Published in Book 1982

Hettinger, John L. 16-01-147-03

John L. Hettinger Cemetery Marker, Bethel Lurhern Cemetery
Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Heuser, Louis 14-66-016

Members of the Haymarket Agricultural Club at Waverly Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1905

Heuser, Louis 14-66-047

Group of Gentleman farmers at Waverly

April 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Heuser, William Louis 14-66-175

Haymarket Agricultural Club at Waverley with William Louis Heuser owner of Burnside.

May 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1905

Hibbs & Giddings Building 14-25-151

Hibbs & Giddings Building, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 109

Published in Book

Hibbs & Giddings Building, Manassas 07-09-187

Hibbs & Giddings Building, Manassas

2-photos ca. 1911

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Hibbs, E. B. 14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal.

Newspaper

Hibbs, E. H. 14-25-133

E. H. Hibbs House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 100

Published in Book

Hibbs, E. H. 14-03-061

E. H. Hibbs

"The Manassas Journal" 21 Sept 1931 and 24 Sept. 1931 p. 9

Newspaper

Hibbs, Fran 14-32-220

Nancy Hedges and Fran Hibbs

August 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 2002

Hibbs, W. Framklin 14-65-207

Officers & members of the Board of the Piedmont Savings & Loan Association

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Hichs, Reuben 14-65-251

Reuben Hicks, manager of Prince William Electric Cooperative

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Hickey, Jimmy 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

Hickman, Cory J. 14-70-008

Prince William County Criminal Justice Academy Basic Law Enforcement 29th Session graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Hickory Grove 14-14-26

Prospect Hill, Hickory Grove, Va.

Fiche 84 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Hickory Grove School 14-37-36

The Hickory Grove School as it appeared in 1980. It is a residence today.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 3x3, p. 127

Hickory Grove School 14-66-160

Hickory Grove School remodeled in a residence.

February 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1978

Hickory Grove store 14-66-162

W. R. "Willie" Gossom, Hickory Grove general store

February 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1978

Hickory Grove Store & Post Office 07-09-211

T. R. Gallaher Store, Hickory Grove

2613 Logmill Road

Coe House

Hickory Grove Store & Post Office

Site of: Thomas Taylor Grist Mill

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Hicks, Muriel 14-68-047

Occoquan High School Class of 1932

Hazel Metzger, Evelyn Kidwell, Douglas Riley, Muriel Hicks, Frank Malcolm, Melissa Lacey, Katharine Brawner, William Pearson,

Mildred Hornbaker, Ardis Collins, Myrtle Hensley, Frances Hinton, Russell Bolton, Katherine Pearsons, Louis Hinton.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 77

Published in Book 1932

Hicks, Muriel (Kitty) 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Hicks, Rueben 02-10-37

Rueben B. Hicks, Manager, Prince William Electric Cooperative since 1949

Note on obverse reads "Return to W. F. Monton Prince William Electric Cooperative P. O. Box 472 Manassas, VA"

Photo Prints - 1x2

Hieschman, randma 14-23-104

Barrett and Hieschman families

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 53

Published in Book 1930

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Higgs, Francis M & Julia

16-01-055-02

Francis M. & Julia Higgs and Hettie Trott Cemetery Marker, Lewis-Montgomery Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

High Dam & Power House, Occoquan (construction)

14-68-021

Occoquan High Dam & Power House Construction Construction (Fairfax Water)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 49-54

Published in Book 1967

High Dam & Reservoir, Occoquan

14-68-092

Occoquan High Dam & Reservoir

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 122

Published in Book

High School, Gar-Field

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Highland

14-02-02

William Bailey Tyler at "Highland" in Haymarket overlooking Town of Haymarket

Owned by Ellie Ivancic, 6751 Jefferson Street, Haymarket, VA 20169. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned

Highland 14-02-03

Sarah Sophia Chinn Tyler at "Highland" in Haymarket

Owned by Ellie Ivancic, 6751 Jefferson Street, Haymarket, VA 20169. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned

Highlands, The 08-05-03

Church in background - from Tyler place 'The Highlands' PRWMCO - HAYM - 3. Dr. M. Clarkson photographer.

Photo Prints - 4x5

Highlands, The 08-05-04

St. Paul's from the Highlands.

PRWMCO - HAYM - 4

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Highlands, The 08-05-09

St. Paul's from The Highlands, Grayson Tyler's Place.

PRWMCO - HAYM - 4

Print of 08-05-04

Photo Prints - 4x5

Highlands, The 14-66-120

The Highlands, painting

May 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Highway Bridges 14-65-213

Highway bridges (2 photos)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation

Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Highway construction

14-65-211

High construction machinery (2 photos)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation

Section", p.5)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Highway, I-95

14-65-212

Interstate 95 as it passes through the county near Dumfries

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.5)

Newspaper

Hilkert, John

14-66-305

Aaron Ludwig and John Hilkert, owners of Tin Cannon Brewing Company.

April 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Hill, A. P. 14-45-040

General A. P. Hill Sep 1988, Mar 1986

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Hill, A. P. General

14-44-37

General A. P. Hill, p. 142

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Hill, Becky

14-54-45

Becky Hill Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Hill, Dottie 14-32-217

Nokesville Homemakers Club in front of the Brentsville Courthouse

July 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hill, Frank 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Hill, Glendell 14-70-003

Public Safety Heroes Event

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Volume 2

Published in Newsletter

Hill, Grover B. 14-13-011

Grover B. Hill, US Assistant Secretary of Agriculture

Photo No.: CUL0179 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1942

Hill, Hope 14-13-006

Manassas Tomoto Canning Club with (L-R) Jesse Payne, Muriel Arey, Ollie Hornbaker, Unknown, Dorothy Button, Hope Hill, Esther Dickens, Mildred Lawler, Marie Leachman, Emily Johnson (agent 1911-16), Myrtle Johnson, Unknown, Marian Lewis, Ella

Agnew (agent 1910-20), Dorothy Merrill

Photo No.: CUL0001 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1913/14

Hillcrest 14-66-191

Hillcrest. Gardner house, Gainesville (2 Photos)

August 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Hilldrup Transfer & Storage Co. 14-28-151

Hilldrup Transfer & Storage Co.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 77

Published in Book 1970

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Hind, A. 14-76-19

A. Hine fairground under construction

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.38

Published in Book 1956

Hinegardner, Cheslib H., Midland 14-03-291

Hebron Seminary Graduates, 1920-1921 (8 individual photos)

The Prince William News, 2 June 1921, p. 2

Newspaper 1921

Hines, Nancy (Mrs.) 14-65-067

Mrs. Nancy Hines

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Hinkle, Glenn 14-36-18

Men's Bible Class c. 1960 Grace Methodist Church

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 85

Hinton, Frances 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Hinton, Frances 14-68-047

Occoquan High School Class of 1932

Hazel Metzger, Evelyn Kidwell, Douglas Riley, Muriel Hicks, Frank Malcolm, Melissa Lacey, Katharine Brawner, William Pearson,

Mildred Hornbaker, Ardis Collins, Myrtle Hensley, Frances Hinton, Russell Bolton, Katherine Pearsons, Louis Hinton.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 77

Published in Book

Hinton, Louis 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Hinton, Louis 14-68-047

Occoquan High School Class of 1932

Hazel Metzger, Evelyn Kidwell, Douglas Riley, Muriel Hicks, Frank Malcolm, Melissa Lacey, Katharine Brawner, William Pearson,

Mildred Hornbaker, Ardis Collins, Myrtle Hensley, Frances Hinton, Russell Bolton, Katherine Pearsons, Louis Hinton.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 77

Published in Book 1932

1932

Hittle, Harry 14-82-14

Harry Hittle

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter Nov. 1978

Hixson Cemetery 16-01-112

Hixson Cemetery (32 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Hixson Cemetery, Hixson 16-01-112

**Hixson Cemetery** 

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Hixson Hall 14-25-095

Hixson Hall, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 80

Published in Book

Hixson Hall 14-36-04

Hixson Hall, 1867-1890 sketch

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x4, p. 34

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Hixson House, Manassas

07-09-186

Hixson House, Manassas

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

**Hixson-Arrington House** 

14-25-089

Hixson-Arrington House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 77

Published in Book

Hixson, Claude 14-38-058

Manassas Railroad Depot with Oscar Hudson, John Maloney, Achilles Wilson, Thomas W. Howard, Bernard Trimmer, J.

Raymond McCuen, Watt Merchant, G. Walker Merchant, Claude Hixson and Rixey Embrey

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x5, p. 47

Hixson, Claude (Ticket Clerk)

14-59-06

Southern Railway employees at Manassas posing at passenger depot. [same photo as No. 14-60-02]

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 139

Published in Book ca. 1928

Hixson, George 01-12-20

Headquarters Manassas National Jubilee - banner

Photo display on panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

Hixson, Lizzie S. 16-01-070-02

Lizzie S. Hixson Cemetery Marker, Clark-Jones Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Hixson, Thomas 16-01-112-02

Thomas Hixson cemetery marker, Hixson Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Hoadly Post Office 14-03-266

Hoadly Post Office & Davis General Store (2 photos)

Xerox copy

Hobbs, Rev. John 14-23-245

Rev. John Hobbs and Floyd Bryant at Veterans Day ceremonies

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 129

Published in Book

Hobbs, Smilie 14-38-179

Manassas Police Smilie Hobbs, Clark Nalls, Richard Schultz, Gene Brown, Luther Cox, C. K. Lyles and Chief Bernie Reed with unidentified Cub Scout

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 4x5, p.127

ca. 1950

Hodge, B. T. H. 13-02-14

B. T. H. Hodge, Marquis Reserve Battery from Staunton, VA

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Hodge, B. Templeton

14-22-055

B. Templeton Hodge

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x3; Page:55

Hodge, C. E. L. Mrs. 14-65-263

1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)
Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Hodge, Mrs. B. T. H.

14-39-07

Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39

1921

Hodges, Russ

14-03-002

Southern Railway System Trainmen group photo. Pictured rear I. to r.: S. C. Curtin; H. D. Hansbrough; Art Brown (of WOL); front I. to r.: Clyde R. Yowell; Thomas S. Hunter; Russ Hodges (of WOL).

Group of four trainmen who brought the body of Franklin D. Roosevelt to Washington from Warm Springs, GA being interviewed by two announcers on WOL Radio. Photo donated by Martin R. Runaldue who worked with the trainmen but is not shown in the photo.

Digitally scanned April 14, 1945

Hoffman, Burgess

14-36-18

Men's Bible Class c. 1960 Grace Methodist Church

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 85

Hoffman, Richard 14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Hofmann, Raymond Joseph

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Hogan, H. 14-64-045

H. Hogan, Senior Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Hogan, H. 14-64-053

H. Hogan, Gospel Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Hogan, Hazel 14-64-018

Hazel Hogan, Deaconess

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 9

Published in Book

Hogan, Hazel 14-64-083

Hazel Hogan, Floral Ministry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 14

Published in Book

Hogan, Hazel 14-66-338

Olive Branch Baptist Church Combined Choir

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Hogan, Martha & Roy

14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Holiday House of Beef

14-91-006

The Holiday House of Beef

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Nov. 1968, p. 10 Published in Magazine

Holiday Inn 14-28-089

Holiday Inn & Holiday House Restaurant

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 50 (color)
Published in Book
1970

Holiday Inn, Manassas 14-90-073

Holiday Inn, Manassas

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 70

Published in Newsletter

Holland, Cecil Fletcher 16-01-000-12

Cecil Fletcher Holland, Maj, USAF, WWII, Dec 10, 1907 - Jun 22, 1978, Tombstone Repository.

Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

Holland, Robert 13-02-15

Robert Holland, Co. A, 4th VA Calvary. Enlisted 7 Mar 1862. Private, discharged 7 Apr 1865.

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Holler, Mr. & Mrs. O. O.

14-13-007

Manassas home of Mr. & Mrs. O. O. Holler on Quarry Street

Photo No.: CUL0036 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1925

Holley, Well Jr. 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Hollins, Connie 14-32-447

Connie Hollins

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Holmes, George William

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Holms, Clara 14-23-140

Bertha Bryant, Ida Dawson, Mary Shepherd & Clara Holms

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 69

Published in Book

Holowecki, Peg 14-66-070

The Haymarket Woman's Club participating in a countywide anti-litter project.

September 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Holsinger Family 14-23-030

Grandmother Holsinger and Flora and Della

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 16

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description **Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index **Format** Photo No. Date Taken

Holton, Linwood 14-91-049

Linwood Holton

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Aug. 1969, p. 12 Published in Magazine

Home Demonstration Clubs of PWC photo collection

Series 14 Group 13

Compact Disc (CD)

**Homehurst** 14-25-099

Homehurst, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 81 Published in Book

**Honeywood Farm** 14-25-192

Honeywood Farm, Groveton

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 137

Published in Book

Hood, John Bell 14-45-041

General John Bell Hood

Jul 1988

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

**Hood's Texas Brigade** 14-17-14

Members of Hood's Texas Brigade, 1861-2

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 72

**Hooe House** 14-25-087

Kate Hooe House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 76

Published in Book

Hooe, Bob 14-65-259

Ewell Camp No. 16, Confederate Veterans of Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

14-03-192 Hooe, John

John Hooe b. 1793, d. 1873. Mayfield plantation from a drawing

Xerox copy

Hooe. Kate 14-15-12

Kate Hooe house, the oldest house in Old Manassas

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4, p. 28, q.v.

Hooe, Kate House, Manassas 07-09-185

Kate Hooe House, Manassas

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Hooe, Mary & Mildred 14-23-135

Mary & Mildred Hooe

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 67

Published in Book

Hooe, Mr. & Mrs. G. H. 04-01-34

Mr. and Mrs. G. H. Hooe

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [9-15-80 p. B2]

Other Media

Hooe, Mr. & Mrs. G. H. 04-01-34A

Mr. and Mrs. G. H. Hooe

Photo Prints - 5x7

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Hooe, R. E. 14-03-320

Prominent Men of Prince William: C. E. Nicol, H. M. Clarkson, Thos. H. Lion, Jas. E. Herrell, W. C. Wagener, Wm. E. Lipscomb, Edwin Nelson, J. B. T. Thornton, F. C. Rorabaugh, R. H. Hooe, and James M. Barbee. (drawings)

The Manassas Journal, 10 Sept. 1904

Xerox copy

Hooe, Robert 14-90-079

Sons of Confederate Veterans

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 75

Published in Book 1910

Hooe, Robert Howson 14-32-551

Robert Howson Hooe

May 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hooff, A. A."AI" 14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Jounral,

Newspaper

Hooff, Allison 14-39-12

Manassas "White Rose" Baseball team with Bernard Trimmer, Walter Sanders, Allison Hooff, Ralph Larsen, Noel Lynn, Sr., Walker Merchant, Roland Utterback, Willard Perason, Wilbur Saunders, Clement Cornwell, Laycock, Billy Bryant, Charles Trimmer, Raymond Davis, Alton Mills, Bill Utterback and "Brother" Compton

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 77

Hooff, Ruth R. 14-45-042

Ruth R. Hooff

Aua 1986

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Hooffe, A. A. 14-15-30

1923 picture of original Peoples National Bank building with A. A. Hooff, G. R. Ratcliffe, T. H. Lion, L. A. Larkin and M. M. Ellis Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 37, q.v.

Hook, Dr. Wallace

Edgar Rohr, Dr. Wallace Hook, Roy Dogget and "Preacher" Branch with street sweeper

Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 116

Published in Book

Hook, Tripp 14-23-230

Katherine Conner reading to Tripp Hook and Lisa Harrover

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 120

Published in Book

14-32-217 Hooker, Anna

Nokesville Homemakers Club in front of the Brentsville Courthouse

July 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hooker, J. A. farm 14-22-067

Penn-Vir Oil derrick in on J. A. Hooker land

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:60

1909

Hoon, E. S. 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Indexed As:
Description

Pho

**Photo Collection Index** 

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Hooper, Maria 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Hope, Sam and Nancy 14-32-183

Student Pastor Sam Hope and wife Nancy. Brentsville Presbyterian Church. Jun 1954 - Jun 1955

March 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hopkin's Candy Factory 14-35-030

Hopkin's Candy Factory - 1910

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) p. 59

Hopkin's Candy Factory 14-35-041

Off to war with Hopkin's Candy Factory in the background, recruits leave Manassas for duty during World War I.

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 3x3, p. 74

Hopkins Candy Compnay 14-90-062

Hopkins Candy Company

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 61

Published in Newsletter

Hopkins Candy Factory 08-06-150

Hopkins Candy Factory Building, Manassas

Taken from Southern RR train

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative October 3, 1971

Hopkins Candy Factory 14-15-49

Hopkins Candy Factory

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4, p. 56, q.v.

Hopkins Candy Factory 14-25-145

Hopkins Candy Factory, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 106

Published in Book

Hopkins Candy Factory 14-34-103

Hopkins Candy Factory built in 1908

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6, p.101, q.v.

Hopkins Candy Factory 14-38-099

Hopkins Candy Factory

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x5, p.72

Hopkins Candy Factory 14-03-093

Hopkins Candy Factory

"Virginia Municipal League; A history of local governments working together for 100 years"

Published in Book

Hopkins Candy Factory 14-03-097

Hopkins Candy Factory and City Square Cafe

"Virginia Municipal League; A history of local governments working together for 100 years"

Published in Book ca. 2005

Hopkins Candy Factory 14-65-148

Hopkins Candy Factory on Battle Street as it look in the early 1900s.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2,

p.3)

Newspaper

Hopkins Candy Factory 14-79-12

Hopkins Candy Factory, 2 views

"Prince William Living, December 2013" RELIC Mag

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** 

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Hopkins Candy factory** 

Description

14-72-41

Hopkins Candy factory with group of men on front steps.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), December 2014

Published in Calendar

**Hopkins Candy Factory, Manassas** 

07-09-184

Hopkins Candy Factory, Manassas

ca. 1908

Manassas Milling Company

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Hopkins House, Manassas

07-09-039

Hopkins - Simpson - Cocke House, Manassas

ca. 1885

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Hopkins, Charles E.

Charles E. Hopklins

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 74

Published in Book

Hopkins, Margaret T.

14-45-043

14-38-090

14-23-150

Margaret T. Hopkins

Aug 1986

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Hopkins, Maurice

Prince William Pharmacy with Dr. C. R. C. Johnson, Walter Akers and Maurice Hopkins

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.67

14-65-260 Hopkins, Maurice

The Prince William Pharmacy in Manassas was located on Center Street. Dr. C. R. C. Johnson, Walter Akers and Maurice Honkins

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Hopkins, Vernon M. 14-23-147

Vernon M. Hopkins

Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 72

Published in Book

**Hoppman Corporation** 

14-26-133

Hoppman Corporation

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 281

Published in Book

Hopswell, Connie Beth

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Hore, Elias 16-01-016-01

Elias Hore Cemetery Marker, Cedar Run Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Hornbaker Barn, Manassas 07-09-206

Birkett Barn, Manassas

4-photos

Sweeney Barn, Manassas

Hornbaker Barn, Manassas (owned by PWC)

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Hornbaker Road barn

14-88-106

1920

Hornbaker Road barn

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Hornbaker Road barn

14-88-107

Hornbaker Road barn, side view

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Hornbaker, Daisy

14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Hornbaker, Frank (Dr.), Frank, Jr. & Mildred

14-68-044

Dr. Frank Hornbaker & children Mildred & Frank, Jr. in front of Tyson Janney store

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 74

Published in Book 1917

Hornbaker, John A. Mill

14-66-292

John A. Hornbaker Mill on Broad Run

March 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Hornbaker, John R. & Elizabeth H.

13-01-05

John R. Hornbaker and his wife Elizabeth H. Hornbaker

Xerox copy

Hornbaker, Martha

14-23-187

Martha Hornbaker's wedding shower

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 95

Published in Book

Hornbaker, Mildred

14-23-035

Mildred Hornbaker & Ann Bradford

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 19

Published in Book

Hornbaker, Mildred

14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Hornbaker, Mildred

14-68-045

Mildred Hornbaker in front of Occoquan Pharmacy

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 75

Published in Book

Hornbaker, Mildred

14-68-047

Occoquan High School Class of 1932

Hazel Metzger, Evelyn Kidwell, Douglas Riley, Muriel Hicks, Frank Malcolm, Melissa Lacey, Katharine Brawner, William Pearson,

Mildred Hornbaker, Ardis Collins, Myrtle Hensley, Frances Hinton, Russell Bolton, Katherine Pearsons, Louis Hinton.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 77

Published in Book 1932

Hornbaker, Mildred & Frank

14-23-032

Mildred & Frank Hornbaker in front of Janney's Store, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 18 Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Hornbaker, Ollie 14-13-006

Manassas Tomoto Canning Club with (L-R) Jesse Payne, Muriel Arey, Ollie Hornbaker, Unknown, Dorothy Button, Hope Hill, Esther Dickens, Mildred Lawler, Marie Leachman, Emily Johnson (agent 1911-16), Myrtle Johnson, Unknown, Marian Lewis, Ella Agnew (agent 1910-20), Dorothy Merrill

Photo No.: CUL0001 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1913/14

Horton, Katherine Decatur 14-23-264

Employees of the First National Bank of Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 139

Published in Book

Hosey, Carole Faye 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Hoskins, Bradford Smith 14-65-117

Grave marker (Bradford Smith Hoskins) in Greenwich church yard

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.11)

Newspaper

Hospital Corps Camps at Gainesville (No. 24, Vol. I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Hospital, Potomac 02-21-09

Potomac Hospital

Slides Sep 82

Hoss, F. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Hoss, Frank 14-23-206

Manassas High School basketball game

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 104

Published in Book

Hotel Maine 14-38-004

Goodwin House (formerly Manassas Hotel), Keyes House, the Eureka Hotel and the Hotel Maine (formerly the Cannon House)

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p. 11

Hotel Maine 14-39-03

Four hotels along the railroad in Manassas, Goodwin House, Keyes House, Eureka House and Hotel Maine

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 2x4 p. 11

c. 1900

Hotel Maine 14-40-04

Eureka House, Keyes House and Hotel Maine

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)3x4, p. 11

c. 1900

Hotel, Hammill, Occoquan 14-74-10

Garner House or Hammill Hotel, Occoquan

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Hotel, Prince William (new) 05-02-10

New Prince William Hotel, Manassas, VA

Three story brick building with porches.

Digitally scanned

Indexed As:

Description **Compilers Notes**  **Photo Collection Index** Format Photo No.

Hotel, Quantico

14-61-03

Date Taken

Quantico Hotel. Built in the 1890's on the site of confederate batteries, later renamed Waller Hall.

"One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC 385.06575 Gri), p. 105

Published in Book

Hotel, Stonewall Jackson

14-67-17

The Stonewall Jackson Hotel in Manassas

Published in Magazine

**Hottel Family** 

14-54-46

Everson, Maxine and Jenny Hottel

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Hottle, Catherine

14-40-07

Joseph Hottle family with Lucy Hottle, Charles Hottle, Elizabeth Armentrount, Gordon Armentrout, Cora Hottle, Noah Hottle, Mose Hottel, William Hottle, Clyde Armentrout, Lucy Armentrout, Catherine Hottle, Joseph Hottle, Lydia Breeden, Ila Breeden, Albert Breeden, Oden Breeden, Lucy Effie, Harry Breeden

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6, p. 18

1904

Hottle, Charles

14-40-07

Joseph Hottle family with Lucy Hottle, Charles Hottle, Elizabeth Armentrount, Gordon Armentrout, Cora Hottle, Noah Hottle, Mose Hottel, William Hottle, Clyde Armentrout, Lucy Armentrout, Catherine Hottle, Joseph Hottle, Lydia Breeden, Ila Breeden, Albert Breeden, Oden Breeden, Lucy Effie, Harry Breeden

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6, p. 18

1904

Hottle, Cora

14-40-07

Joseph Hottle family with Lucy Hottle, Charles Hottle, Elizabeth Armentrount, Gordon Armentrout, Cora Hottle, Noah Hottle, Mose Hottel, William Hottle, Clyde Armentrout, Lucy Armentrout, Catherine Hottle, Joseph Hottle, Lydia Breeden, Ila Breeden, Albert Breeden, Oden Breeden, Lucy Effie, Harry Breeden

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6, p. 18

1904

Hottle, Edith

14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson, Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

Hottle, John

Men's Bible Class c. 1960 Grace Methodist Church

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 85

Hottle, John

14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997, Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Jola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson, Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

Hottle, Joseph 14-23-090

Breeden Family

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 46 Published in Book

Hottle, Joseph

14-40-07

Joseph Hottle family with Lucy Hottle, Charles Hottle, Elizabeth Armentrount, Gordon Armentrout, Cora Hottle, Noah Hottle, Mose Hottel, William Hottle, Clyde Armentrout, Lucy Armentrout, Catherine Hottle, Joseph Hottle, Lydia Breeden, Ila Breeden, Albert Breeden, Oden Breeden, Lucy Effie, Harry Breeden

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6, p. 18

1904

Indexed As:

Description **Compilers Notes**  **Photo Collection Index** Format Photo No. Date Taken

Hottle, Joseph & Family

14-38-137

Joseph Hottle & Family

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.97 and Cover

Hottle. Kennie 14-36-38

Women's Society of Christian Service, 25th Anniversary Nov. 1965. Myrtle Mitchell, Helen Eagle, Olive Fisher, Elsia Haddox. Indie Coleman, Kennie Hottle, Betty Johnson, Alverda Parrish, Jessie Blakemore, Mary Compton, Effie Marshall, Lizzie Kit, Ruth Sutphin, Helen Davids Minnie Muddiman, Sara Rice, Pearl Evans.

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 225

Hottle, Kennie 14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson, Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

14-40-07

Joseph Hottle family with Lucy Hottle, Charles Hottle, Elizabeth Armentrount, Gordon Armentrout, Cora Hottle, Noah Hottle, Mose Hottel, William Hottle, Clyde Armentrout, Lucy Armentrout, Catherine Hottle, Joseph Hottle, Lydia Breeden, Ila Breeden, Albert Breeden, Oden Breeden, Lucy Effie, Harry Breeden

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6. p. 18

1904

Hottle, Margaret 14-65-108

Historic reenactment in 1936 with

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Hottle, Mose 14-40-07

Joseph Hottle family with Lucy Hottle, Charles Hottle, Elizabeth Armentrount, Gordon Armentrout, Cora Hottle, Noah Hottle, Mose Hottel, William Hottle, Clyde Armentrout, Lucy Armentrout, Catherine Hottle, Joseph Hottle, Lydia Breeden, Ila Breeden, Albert Breeden, Oden Breeden, Lucy Effie, Harry Breeden

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6, p. 18

1904

Hottle, Noah 14-40-07

Joseph Hottle family with Lucy Hottle, Charles Hottle, Elizabeth Armentrount, Gordon Armentrout, Cora Hottle, Noah Hottle, Mose Hottel, William Hottle, Clyde Armentrout, Lucy Armentrout, Catherine Hottle, Joseph Hottle, Lydia Breeden, Ila Breeden, Albert Breeden, Oden Breeden, Lucy Effie, Harry Breeden

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6, p. 18

1904

Hottle, Robert 14-36-18

Men's Bible Class c. 1960 Grace Methodist Church

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 85

Hottle, William 14-40-07

Joseph Hottle family with Lucy Hottle, Charles Hottle, Elizabeth Armentrount, Gordon Armentrout, Cora Hottle, Noah Hottle, Mose Hottel, William Hottle, Clyde Armentrout, Lucy Armentrout, Catherine Hottle, Joseph Hottle, Lydia Breeden, Ila Breeden, Albert Breeden, Oden Breeden, Lucy Effie, Harry Breeden

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6, p. 18

1904

Houchin, Shirley 14-82-16

Shirley Houchin

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter

Oct. 1978

Housaman, Joseph Allan

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

House 14-28-033

Brick house with two story front porch

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 7 x 10, page 23 (color)

Published in Book

House 14-88-090

Unidentified house

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

House 14-88-091

Unidentified house

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

House 14-88-099

House

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

House 14-88-012

House

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

House in the Hollow 14-87-12

House in the Hollow home of Mr. and Mrs. R. Jackson Ratcliffe

Newspaper Clipping

Other Media 1954

House, Catharpin 07-09-135

House, Catharpin

Logmill Road & Sudley Road

House burned after photo taken

Photo Prints - 4x6 2005

House, Keys 14-50-17

Artist's rendering of 18th century Keys House, Prince William Forest Park

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 37

Published in Book

House, Ruth 14-13-180

Greenwich 4-H poultly club member Ruth House

Photo No.: CUL0052 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Nov 1935

House, Ruth 14-13-181

Greenwich 4-H member Ruth House

Photo No.: CUL0053 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Nov 1935

House, Ruth 14-13-183

Greenwich 4-H poultry club member Ruth House

Photo No.: CUL0051 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Nov 1935

House, The Stone 14-21-002

The Stone House, March 1862 (Closer view)

Photo published in "The Stone House" by Michael D. Litterst; (RELIC 975.527 LIT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 14

House, unknown 14-83-08

A stone house with enclosed porch.

Compact Disc (CD)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Howard-Bisson House** 

14-25-131

Howard-Bisson House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 99
Published in Book

Howard, A. T., Memorial Stadium

02-17-59-21

A. T. Howard Memorial Stadium

Photos by Jim Birchfield

Public Works, Dam Marumsco Village, Library

Contact Sheet

July 11, 1967

Howard, Catherine (1838-1914) grave marker

Williams-Howard Cemetery in area 6C just off Joplin and Limming Land Roads, Dumfries, VA on Quantico Marine Corps Base.

Grave markers for James Howard (1831-1911) and his wife Catherine Howard (1838-1914)

Copies in Howard Family File, RELIC

Digital Print

Howard, James (1831-1911) grave marker

16-05-10

16-05-10

Williams-Howard Cemetery in are 6C just off Joplin and Limming Land Roads, Dumfries, VA on Quantico Marine Corps Base. Grave markers for James Howard (1831-1911) and his wife Catherine Howard (1838-1914)

Digital Print

Howard, Robert E. 14-70-008

Prince William County Criminal Justice Academy Basic Law Enforcement 29th Session graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Howard, T. W. Mrs. 14-65-264

Bethlehem Good Housekeepers' Club in 1968

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Howard, Thomas (Car Repair Foreman)

14-59-06

Southern Railway employees at Manassas posing at passenger depot. [same photo as No. 14-60-02]

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 139

Published in Book ca. 1928

Howard, Thomas W. 14-38-058

Manassas Railroad Depot with Oscar Hudson, John Maloney, Achilles Wilson, Thomas W. Howard, Bernard Trimmer, J.

Raymond McCuen, Watt Merchant, G. Walker Merchant, Claude Hixson and Rixey Embrey

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x5, p. 47

Howdershell, Lou 01-25-05

Aunt Lou Howdershell

Photo Prints - 4x5

Howell, Henry 14-91-043

Henry Howell

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) June1969, p. 8

Published in Magazine

Howell, Jimmy 14-03-419

Students presenting cake to Manassas Centennial Staff.

Published in Newspaper May 1973

Howershell, Lou 01-25-03

Aunt Lou Howdershells home at Hagley. Baby = Russell Lepper, Children = Smith boys. Old Uncle John, Grandma Smith, Aunt

Rosie Lepper

Photo Prints - 4x5

Howison pole barn, Barnes- 14-88-070

Barnes-Howison pole barn

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Howison Cemetery 16-01-121

Howison Cemetery (4 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Howison, Mary 16-01-121-01

Mary Howison Cemetery marker, Howison Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Howison, Samuel Sgt. 14-92-10

Sgt. Samuel Howison, Co. B.

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Howland Hall 14-15-43

Howland Hall, Manassas Industrial School

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 49, q.v.

Howland Hall 14-38-123

Manassas Industrial School with Carnegie Bldg., Hackley Hall and Howland Hall

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.88

1925

Howland Hall 14-51-04

Howland Hall, Front View (1901-02 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

Howland Hall 14-51-05

Howland Hall, Rear View (1901-02 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

Howland Hall 14-51-10

Howland Hall, the Girls Dormitory, gift of Miss Emily Howland of Sherwood N. Y. (1908-09 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

Howland Hall 14-51-14

Howland Hall (girl's domitory) reconstructed (1912-3 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

Howland Hall 14-51-16

Boys of the school building a new wing to the girls' domitory (1912-13 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

Howland Hall 14-66-310

Howland Hall on the campus of Manassas Industrial School.

June 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Howland Hall, Manassas Industrial School for Colored Youth 14-72-38

Howland Hall, Manassas Industrial School for Colored youth

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), September 2014

Published in Calendar

Hoy, Matt & Liz 14-03-017

Stepney House with Matt & Liz Hoy

Photo taken by Audrey Jordan, 27 Will Knock Knoll Rd., Naperville, IL 600565

Photo Prints - 3x5 color 12 May 2004

Hoyt, Dorothy 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Hoyt, Marjorie 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

**Indexed As:** 

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Hoyt, Marvin 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Hucheson, Dr. John R. 14-13-091

61st anniversary of Home Demonstration Clubs with Dr.John R. Hucheson.

Photo No.: CUL0180 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

c1953

Hudson, Oscar 14-38-058

Manassas Railroad Depot with Oscar Hudson, John Maloney, Achilles Wilson, Thomas W. Howard, Bernard Trimmer, J.

Raymond McCuen, Watt Merchant, G. Walker Merchant, Claude Hixson and Rixey Embrey

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x5, p. 47

Hudson, Oscar (Telegrapher) 14-5

Southern Railway employees at Manassas posing at passenger depot. [same photo as No. 14-60-02]

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 139

Published in Book ca. 1928

Huff, Kate M. 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Huff, Lester 14-03-375

Prince William's elder statesmen; Jack Fick, Lester Huff and R. S. Hall.

Potomac Scene Magazine, Jan. 1973

Published in Newspaper

Huffman, J. C. 14-76-04

Members of the Veterans Forrestry Judging team J. C. Huffman, instructior, Robert Beahm, Kite Roseberry, Lou Foster, and Harry Swan, instructor.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.8

Published in Book

Huggins, Glen 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Hughes, Hallie 14-13-050

Hallie Hughes

Photo No.: CUL0185 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 9 Sep 1985

Hughes, Hallie 14-13-053

Virginia 4-H Representatives at National Camp with G. A. Elcan, Alice M. Marshall (Louisa Co.), Jack Simmons (Allegheny co.),

Wilda Bourne (Prince William Co.), Robert Griffin (Culpeper Co.), Hallie Hughes.

Photo No.: CUL0057 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1934/5

Hughes, Hallie L. 14-13-051

Hallie L. Hughes

Photo No.: CUL0184 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Huie, Reid and Co. 14-34-047

Huie, Reid and Co. also know as "Old Store" in Dumfries

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x4, p.47, g.v.

Hulfish home 01-25-16

Hulfish home in Haymarket, VA

Photo Prints - 4x5

Indexed As:

Description **Compilers Notes**  Photo Collection Index Photo No.

**Hulfish home** 01-25-17

Enlargement of picture 01-25-16 with group of people in front of the house

**Format** 

Photo Prints - 4x5

**Hulfish House** 14-26-093

Will Jordan's House, Hulfish House and Baptist Church

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 206

Published in Book c. 1910

**Hulfish House** 14-66-079

Hulfish House with Major Pamela Stutz and Pam Swinford December 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY) Published in Magazine

Hulfish, George A. 14-66-080

George A. Hulfish and his son Thomas

December 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1898

14-72-25 Hulfish, George A. house

George A. Hulfish house in Haymarket.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), October 2013

Published in Calendar

Hulfish, George A. House, Haymarket 14-88-114

Hulfish, George A. House, Haymarket

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Hulfish, Mr. 14-22-161

J. H. Joynt, Frank Kinnard, Doc Hampton and Tom Hulfish's father

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:153

1947

Date Taken

Hulfish, Mrs. Garrett 14-26-033

Mrs.Garrett Hulfish

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 112

Published in Book

Hulfish, Thomas 14-22-160

Frank Kinnard and Thomas Hulfish

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x6;

Page:152

1949

Hulfish, Thomas 14-66-080

George A. Hulfish and his son Thomas

December 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1898

**Hull. Donnie** 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Hull, Leon 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Hult, Susie 14-40-18

Manassas Teachers Training, 1909-10 with Esther Dogan, Elizabeth Barlow Haight, Mary Haight, Lula Metz, Nannie Powell, Edna Walker, Susie Hult and Nevill Dogan

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 42

Humes, Elsa Portner 14-03-343

Elsa Portner Humes.

See "Shortest Dynesty" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Gai)

Xerox copy

Humphries, Alice 14-82-08

Alice Humphries, Member of the Board of County Supervioros "The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter April 1979

Humphries, Alice E. 14-03-360

Five new supervisors sworn in by C. E. Gnadt, Clerk

"Potomac News", 24 Dec. 1975, p. A 2

Published in Newspaper 1975

Hunt, V. 14-64-060

V. Hunt, Gospel Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Hunt, Vera 14-64-077

Vera Hunt, Usher

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 13

Published in Book

Hunt, W. T. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Hunt, William 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Hunter, Harold 14-64-005

Rev. Harold Hunter, 1966-1979

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 5

Published in Book

Hunter, Thomas S. (engineer of second engine) 14-03-002

Southern Railway System Trainmen group photo. Pictured rear I. to r.: S. C. Curtin; H. D. Hansbrough; Art Brown (of WOL); front I. to r.: Clyde R. Yowell; Thomas S. Hunter; Russ Hodges (of WOL).

Group of four trainmen who brought the body of Franklin D. Roosevelt to Washington from Warm Springs, GA being interviewed by two announcers on WOL Radio. Photo donated by Martin R. Runaldue who worked with the trainmen but is not shown in the photo.

Digitally scanned April 14, 1945

Hunton, Ann D. D. 16-01-117-02

Ann D. D. Hunton cemetery marker, Greenwich Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Hunton, Eppa 14-03-047

Eppa Hunton, Prince William County Commonwealth Attorney, 1849-1861

Portrait Hanging on Third Floor Hallway of Prince William County Judicial Center

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Hunton, Eppa

14-45-044

Eppa Hunton

Apr 1987, May 1989

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Hunton, Eppa

14-32-421

Gen. Eppa Hunton, C. S. A. a distinguished Brentsville citizen. November 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hurst processing plant

14-38-069

Hurst (milk) processing plant

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 3x4, p. 54

1945

**Hurt, Agnes and George** 

14-23-257

Floyd and Bertha Bryant and Agnes and George Hurt at Marine Corps Ball

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 135

Published in Book

Huston, General

14-36-05

Confederate Monument with John R. Tillett, E. E. Meredith, General Huston, J. R. T. Thornton, Rev. Dr. Davis, General W. H. F. Lee, Jno. W. Daniel, Gen William H. Payne, R. Taylor Scott, sketch

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x4, p. 40

Hutcheson, Dr.John R.

14-13-043

Mrs. Gilmer Garder presents check to Dr. John R. Hutcheson

Photo No.: CUL0181 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) unknown

**Hutcheson, Lycurgus** 

14-40-20

Col. John S. Mosby, Fountain Beattie, Lycurgus Hutcheson and George Turberville

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 45

July 30, 1914

Hutchinson, Robert A.

4-03-01

Robert A. Hutchinson, Assistant Clerk of the Potomac Baptist Association, 1909

Xerox copy

1909

**Hutchinson, Westwood** 

14-03-016

Westwood Hutchinson, Moderator of the Potomac Baptist Association, 1909

Xerox copy

1909

Hutchison, Beattie

14-45-045

Beattie Hutchison

Apr 1988

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Hutchison, Bill & Geneva

14-54-47

Bill & Geneva Hutchison

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Hutchison, Dr.

14-13-045

Dr. Hutcheson acknowledging fitf for center.

Photo No.: CUL0182 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) unknown

Hutchison, Jack

14-90-071

Manassas Hardware Store with Conroy Seeley and Jack Hutchison

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 67

Published in Newsletter 1933

10/25/2021

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Hutchison, Lycurgus** 

14-38-050

Fountain Beattie, Lycurgus Hutchison, John S. Mosby and George Turberville seated on the porch of the Stonewall Jackson Hotel

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 40

1914

Hutchison, Mrs. R. A.

14-13-031

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club, Clover Hill. With Mary Fred Clayton, Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Will Haydon, Emily Johnson, Mrs. Joseph Johnson, Mrs. R. A. Hutchison, Marshall Johnson, Annie Johnson, Mrs. W. M. Pierson, Joe Johnson on steps

Photo No.: CUL0043 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

Aug 1926

Hutchison, Mrs. Robert

14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) May 1938

Hutchison, Robert

14-23-115

Robert Hutchison at his desk

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 59
Published in Book

**Hutchison, Westwood** 

14-38-001

Grant Avenue parade c. 1900. Open car with Westwood Hutchison well know citizen.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p. 2

**Hutchison, Westwood** 

14-03-197

Westwood Hutchison

Manassas Journal 19 May 1911, p. 37

Xerox copy

**Hutchison, Westwood** 

14-66-323

Westwood Hutchison, National Peace Jubilee

October 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Hutchison, Westwood

14-90-079

Sons of Confederate Veterans

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 75

Published in Book

1910

**Hutchison, Westword** 

14-65-259

Ewell Camp No. 16, Confederate Veterans of Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 7)
Newspaper

Hutton, Eppa, Jr.

14-32-486

Eppa Hutton, Jr.

December 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Hyde, J. P.

14-59-08

J. P. Hyde, C. L. Edwards, and P. B. Beale with train 35 at Manassas

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 143

Published in Book

1964

Hylton, Cecil D.

14-91-001

Hylton, Cecil D.

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Sept. 1968, p. 11

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Hylton, Irene V.

14-03-424

Library Site deeded with John Walvius, Kathleen Seefeldt, Irene V. Hylton, Gail Niedernhofer, James Byrd and James McCoart. JM 8 Dec. 1978, p. A9 article about the event.

> Xerox copy 1978

Hvlton, Mrs. C. D.

03-01-24

Mrs. C. D. Hylton (?) and a man at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Hylton, Mrs. C. D.

03-01-25-22

Mrs. Hylton and man at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Contact Sheet

Hylton, Mrs. C. D.

03-01-25-37

Mrs. Hylton, Gail Niedernhofer, a women, men and Mary Jo Detweiler at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library. Contact Sheet

Hylton, Mrs. C. D.

03-01-25-36

Mrs. Seefelt, Mrs. Hylton, Gail Neidernhofer and two men at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library. Contact Sheet

Hynson & co. - Department Store

14-03-087

Hynson & Co. - Department Store (Drawing) Manassas Journal, 15 Dec 1905, p. 2

Newspaper

Hynson, Bruce

14-38-108

Group of boys including Edward Conner, Paul Williams, Herman Lunsford, Bruce Hynson, Paul Bryant, Ellis Cornwell, Floyd Bryant, Emmett Rice, Emmett Cather, Martin Rice, Herman Bryant, Gilbert Merchant, Thornton Cornwell and Jack Lyon Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.78

Hynson, Eleanor

14-38-178

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company Auxiliary with Eula Bourne, Becky Dowell, Mildred Watts, Goldie Mathias, Lorene Parrish, Eleanor Hynson, Edna Earl Kincheloe, Lois Brown, Henrietta Jussaume, Orma Davis, Bibs Wheeling, Bea Barron, Ruth Slusher, Mattie Parrish and Walser Roaher

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.126

1954

Hynson, F. R. "Fred"

14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal.

Newspaper

Hynson, Fred

14-15-37

Ruffner Public School 1890 and historical marker with Joseph J. Johnson, Fred Hynson and C. A. Sinclair, Sr. Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 4x5,p. 43, q.v.

Hynson, Fred Mrs.

14-87-18

Mrs. Fred Hynson in her outdoor living room

Newspaper Clipping

Other Media

Hynson, R. S.

The Pink House owned by R. S. Hynson. Home of Christian Mathis

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4, p. 30, q.v.

14-15-56

Manassas Town Officials in 1915 G. R. Ratcliffe, C. R. C. Johnson, William Wheeler, E. A. Bland, R. S. Hynson, William H. Brown, Sr, Albert Speiden, Daniel Prescott, T. E. Coleman, E. R. Conner, C. E. Nash, James E. Nelson, R. M. Weir Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT), p. Cover, g.v.

Hynson, R. S.

14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal,

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Hynson, R. S. 14-25-093

R. S. Hynson House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 79

Published in Book

Hynson, R. S. House, Manassas 07-09-032

R. S. Hynson House, Manassas

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Hynson, Warren 14-65-108

Historic reenactment in 1936 with

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.7)

Newspaper

I.O.O.F. Lodge, Dumfries 07-09-043

Warfield Brawner General Store, Dumfries

I.O.O.F. Lodge, Dumfries

Route 1

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

I.O.O.F. Temple 05-02-29

I.O.O.F. Temple, Dumfries, VA - no date but probably 1930s

Prince William Reliquary, Vol. 1, No. 3 p. 70. Contributed by Casmere Woolfenden Kistner

Other Media 1930s

lardella, Annette G. 14-32-516

Annette G. Iardella, born in Brentsville White House, 1857

May 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

lardella, Charles Thaddeus 14-32-515

Capt. Charles Thaddeus Iardella

May 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

lardella, Ella S. 114-32-518

Ella S. Iardella Southcomb, born in Brentsville White House, 1859

May 2011

Published in Newsletter

lardella, Walter Lewis 14-32-517

Walter Lewis Iardella, born in Brentsville White House 1858

May 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

IBM 01-20-01

IBM Manassas

Building & cars

Slides August 1970

IBM 02-17-39

Electrical components at IBM plant

Photo Prints - 8x10 1968 Annual Report

IBM 02-14-06-06

IBM sign

Contact Sheet August 18, 1971

IBM 02-14-06-07

IBM sign

Contact Sheet August 18, 1971

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

IBM 02-14-06-08

Building

Description

Believed to be the IBM building

Contact Sheet August 18, 1971

IBM 02-14-06-09

Building

Believed to be the IBM Building

Contact Sheet August 18, 1971

IBM 14-17-35

IBM (now Loral) - Main Office Building, Manassas

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 113

IBM 14-28-091

IBM, architects rendering of new IBM Manassas facility

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 51 (color)

Published in Book 1970

IBM 14-03-226

Computer components by IBM, late 1950s.

Photo Prints - 8x10

IBM Manassas 14-28-123

IBM Manassas Plant interior

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 5, page 65

Published in Book 1970

IBM site 14-03-227

Ariel view of future IMB site, Manassas.

Photo Prints - 8x10

IBM, aerial view 14-22-184

IBM, aerial view

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x3;

Page:169

IBM. Manassas 02-21-18

Manassas IBM & Nissan (3 slides)

Slides Sep 82

Ice House, Occoquan 14-74-05

Ice House, Mill Street, Occoquan

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Iden, Dr. House 14-25-107

Dr. Iden House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 86

Published in Book

Ilse, Betty 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

llse, Betty Jean 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 14-22-083 llse, Bobby Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949. Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8; June 1949 llse, Robert Philip 14-03-433 Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo) Published in Newspaper May 1965 02-07-19 Independent Hill Independent Hill Buildings behind a fence. Jim Birchfield Photographer Photo Prints - 8x10 Independent Hill 10-01-02 Union Baptist Church Cemetery with \_\_\_\_\_, \_\_\_\_, Suzanne Curran, \_\_\_\_\_, and Nancy Keaton. Six people in a cemetery Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998 Independent Hill 10-01-01 Union Baptist Church Cemetery with Nancy Keaton, Bob Keaton, Suzanne Curran and two others Six people in a cemetery Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998 Independent Hill, IOOF Hall 14-63-32 Highland Lodge No. 252, IOOF, OFA Hall at Independent Hill, Built 1911 "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.70 Published in Book Indre, Gary 14-45-046 Gary Indre Jan 1989. Nov 1990 Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR) Published in Newsletter Industrial buildings 02-21-44 Industrial Buildings, aerial (3 slides) Slides Oct 87 **Industrial District** 02-21-61 Industrial District, aerial Slides **Industrial School for Colored Youth** 05-02-07 Library & Trades Building, Industrial School for Colored Youth, Manassas, VA Large group of students in front of three story brick building. Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images / Postcard Collection" Digitally scanned **Ingram Family** 14-23-173 Family group of Ingram and Woodside families Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 88 Published in Book 14-03-433 Ingrum, Melba Kay Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo) Published in Newspaper May 1965 **International Business Machine** 14-38-103 International Business Machine manufacturing facility

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.74

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Interstate 66		02-21-65	
Interstate 66, aerial (2 slides)	Olt I		
	Slides		
Interstate 66 at Route #15		02-21-53	
Interstate 66 at Route #15, aerial	Slides		
Interestate 66 at Davite #224	Ollucs	02 24 62	
Interstate 66 at Route #234  Route #234 at I-66, aerial (3 slides)		02-21-63	
Noute #254 at 1-00, acriai (5 3iide3)	Slides		
nterstate 66 near Manassas		14-28-158	
Interstate 66 near Manassas		14 20 100	
	County Virginia" (RE Published in Bo	LIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 80 ok	1970
nterstate 95		02-21-08	
Interstate 95			
	Slides		Sep 82
Interstate 95		02-21-23	
Interstate 95	<b>-</b>		
	Slides		Sep 82
nterstate 95		02-21-58	
Interstate 95, aerial	Clidos		
	Slides		
Interstate 95 & Telegraph Road		02-21-20	
Interstate 95 & Telegraph Road	Slides		Sep 82
nterstate 95 at Route #234	Olides	02-21-36	00p 02
Interstate 95 at Route #234 Interstate 95 at Route #234, aerial (6	S elidee)	02-21-36	
interstate 35 at Noute #254, derial (	Slides		Oct 87
Interstate 95 at Triangle		02-21-60	
Interstate 95 at Triangle, aerial		02 21 00	
3 -,	Slides		
IOOF Hall		14-03-032	
IOOF Hall in Brentsville located behi	ing Keys Store, Viol Xerox copy	et (Keys) and Grady Shoemaker	
IOOF Hall, Independent Hall		14-63-32	
Highland Lodge No. 252, IOOF, OF, "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolf		975.5273 Wol), p.70	

Ireton Hall 14-90-031

Linton Hall Military school, Ireton Hall

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 27

Published in Book

Iron Mike Statue 14-65-157

Iron Mike WWI Doughboy Statue

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2, p.8)

Newspaper

Irongate 14-65-121

Townhouses at Irongate of Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section, p.1)
Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Ivancic, Ellie photo collection

Chinn & Tyler Family Photos donated by Ellie Ivancic & Dorothy West

Group 14, Series 2

Ives, James Merritt 14-45-047

James Merritt Ives

Sep 1989

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

lvy Door 14-28-022

The Ivy Door

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 17

Published in Book 1970

Iwo Jima Memorial 14-28-003

Iwo Jima Memorial Statue at the entrance to Quantico Marine Base

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 4 x 6, page 2

Published in Book 1970

Iwo Jima Memorial 14-65-156

Iwo Jima Memorial at Quantico Marine Base

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2, p.8)

Newspaper

J & J Garage 14-23-171

J & J Garage in Woodbridge

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 86

Published in Book 1949

Jackson Farm House (No. 66, Vol.II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Jackson High school Graduates 14-03-356

Jackson High School Class of 1973, Individual Portraits

"Journal Messenger Newspaper" Special Section June 1, 1973, p. 28A - 31B

Published in Newspaper 1973

Jackson Hollow Recreation Club Inc. 14-66-158

Jackson Hollow Recreation Club Inc. and David S. and Margaret R. Boger (6 photos of the buildings)

January 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Jackson Hollow Road, 16411 07-09-026

Beale House Ruins, Waterfall 16411 Jackson Hollow Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Jackson-Griffin Cemetery 16-01-454

Jackson - Griffin Cemetery (2 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Jackson, 'Stonewall', Gen. 14-66-139

Gen. 'Stonewall' Jackson raided a Federal supply depot at Manassas junction on Aug. 26, 1862

August 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1880s

Jackson, Carolyne Miss 14-65-264

Bethlehem Good Housekeepers' Club in 1968

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Jackson, Gen. "Stonewall" statue

14-17-27

Statue of General "Stonewall" Jackson at Manassas Battlefield Park

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x3; page: 100

Jackson, General marker

14-67-09

The marker near Chancellorsville of the spot where General Jackson was mortally wounded

"Virginia and the Virginia County" April 1950, p. 11

Published in Magazine

Jackson, General Thomas J. "Stonewall"

14-25-226

General Thomas J. "Stonewall" Jackson Monument

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 156

Published in Book

Jackson, L. A. 14-64-004

Rev. L. A. Jackson, 1950-1965

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 5075, 5070), 7, 5

975.52732), p. 5

Published in Book

Jackson, Lawrence Albert

14-64-106

Rev. Dr. Lawrence Albert Jackson, 1904-1978

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket ( RELIC

975.52732), p. 35

Published in Book

Jackson, Marina 14-45-049

Marina Jackson

Apr 2006

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Jackson, Stonewall 01-09-07

Stonewall Jackson

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Jackson, Stonewall 01-09-25

Stonewall Jackson

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Jackson, Stonewall 01-09-27

Stonewall Jackson

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Jackson, Stonewall 05-01-04

Stonewall Jackson Monument, Manassas Battlefield, VA

Other Media

Jackson, Stonewall 05-01-07

Stonewall Jackson Hotel, Manassas, Va.

Other Media

Jackson, Stonewall 05-01-10

Stonewall Jackson Equestrian Statue Obtained from the Fairfax County Library

"PRWMCO - MB-1"

Other Media

Jackson, Stonewall 05-01-11

Statue of Stonewall Jackson

Obtained from the Fairfax County Library

"PRWMCO - MB-3"

Other Media

Indexed As:

**Description** 

Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Jackson, Stonewall

08-01-24

Dedication of Stonewall Jackson Monument at Manassas Battlefield. Stonewall Jackson's Granddaughter Anne Hooe Rust, Governor Price of Virginia and Senator John W. Rust.

Same as photo no. 08-01-02. PRWMCO - 3

Photo Prints - 3x5

ca. 1940

Jackson, Stonewall

14-34-121

Stonewall Jackson gets his name, exhibit at National Battlefield

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x4,p.123, g.v.

Jackson, Stonewall

14-34-122

Equestrian statue of Gen. Thomas J. Jackson

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x4.p.123, g.v.

Jackson, Stonewall

14-45-048

Stonewall Jackson

Jul 1992

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Jackson, Stonewall

14-47-005

"Here Jackson was wounded and got the title of Stone Wall July 1861" sign on tree at the battlefield.

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 13

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Jackson, Stonewall

14-47-006

Stonewall Jackson statue at the battlefield

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 13

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Jackson, Stonewall Monument** 

14-67-06

The Stonewall Jackson Monument at Monument Avenue and The Boulevard, in Richmond

"Virginia and the Virginia County" April 1950, p. 10

Published in Magazine

Jackson, T. J. (Stonewall)

14-35-003

Gen. T. J. (Stonewall) Jackson, Gen. Joseph E. Johnson, Gen. Robert E. Lee

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM)photo size 3x3, p. 5

Jackson, Thomas Jonathan statue

14-67-01

The equestrian statue of General Thomas Jonathan Jackson in the Manassas National Battlefield Park.

"Virginia and the Virginia County" April 1950, cover

Published in Magazine

Jacobe, Jerry

14-65-243

Universal Dynamics Draftsmen

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.10)

Newspaper

Jacobs House, Brentsville

07-09-212

French Davis Store, Brentsville

ca. mid-1800

Coroner Barbee & Bristow Road

John F. Wolfe House

Anna & Joseph Reid House

Annustus Jacobs House

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Jacobs, Bailey Shumate, Capt.

14-92-23

Capt. Bailey Shumate Jacobs. Co. D. "40th Virginia Infants." (BELIC 073 7455 V

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Jacobs, Moss 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical

information for various people in the photo]

Published in Newsletter ca. 1912

Jacobs, R. J. 14-66-072

Chapman/Beverley Mill (6 photos including R. J. Jacobs and Kay McCarron)

October 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Jacobs, Susan 14-66-294

Susan Jacobs, Re/Max Gateway Real Estate

March 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Jagger, Dean 04-02-14

Dean Jagger in "Backward Glance" Potomac New clipping Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [05-02-90]

Other Media

Jagger, Dean 14-45-050

Dean Jagger Nov 1989

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Jail, Brentsville County 14-32-577

Brentsville County Jail

July 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter June. 2013

Jail, Manassas 14-01-01

County Jail at Manassas with James and Bob Jarman standing in front

Photo donated by Allen Barbee of Warrenton, VA who is the grandson of Charles Andrew Barbee, Sheriff of Prince William

County during prohibition

Photo Prints - 5x7 ca. 1925

Jail, Manassas 14-01-02

County Jail at Manassas

Photo donated by Allen Barbee of Warrenton, VA who is the grandson of Charles Andrew Barbee. Sheriff of Prince William

County during prohibition

Photo Prints - 5x7 ca. 1925

14-03-001 Jail, Manassas

Prince William County Jail, Manassas, Virginia

Donated by Douglas Harvey Director of Manassas Museum on October 9, 1985. Side view of jail with Company F, 3rd

Regiment, Virginia Volunteers.

Photo Prints - 5x9 7 March 1894

James, Herbert 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

James, Mrs 14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

James, Phillip 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

James, Taylor 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Jamison family 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Jamison, Louise 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Jamison, Ruth 14-13-162

Smith Mt. 4-H center named for Ruth Jamison

Photo No.: CUL0183 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 2 Apr 1992

14-32-109

Janey, Michael & Barbara

Wooly Booly Farm (previously known as Clover Springs Farm), home of Michael & Barbary Janey

July 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Janey, Michael & Barbara 14-32-109

Wooly Booly Farm-home of Michael & Barbary Janey July 2006. Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Janney Apartments 14-68-014

Occoquan Town, with Rock Ledge & Janney Apartments

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 33

Published in Book 1825

Janney Cotten Mill, Occoquan 14-68-042

Janney Cotton Mill Ruins, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 72

Published in Book ca. 1920

Janney Cotton Mill, Occoquan 14-83-20

Janney Cotton Mill, Occoquan ruins burned in 1862

Compact Disc (CD) 1920

Janney Pharmacy, Occoquan 14-68-049

H. T. Lohr in front of Janney's Drugs

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 79

Published in Book

Janney Warehouse, Occoquan 14-68-094

Rock Ledge Mansion & Janney Warehouse, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 124

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Janney, Joseph E.

14-68-022

Joseph E. Janney (1832-1882)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 55

Published in Book

Janney, Marie

14-40-21

Peace Maidens at the 1911 Jubilee included Marion Lewis and Marie Janney Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 46

Janney, Marie

14-65-105

Marie Leachman, now Mrs. Marie Janney, member of the tomato club in 1911

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Janney, Marie L.

14-45-051

Marie L. Janney

Aua 1986

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Janney, Rebecca

14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical information for various people in the photo]

Published in Newsletter ca. 1912

Janney, Tyson

14-68-033

Tyson Janney (1866-1936)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 66

Published in Book

Janney, Tyson harvesting Ice

14-68-040

Tyson Janney & Others harvesting river ice

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 71

Published in Book

Janney, Tyson, House, Occoquan

14-68-034

Tyson Janney House on Mill Street, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 66

Published in Book

Janney, Walter H. (M.D.)

14-68-054

Walter H. Janney, M. D. (1874-ca. 1949)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 82

Published in Book

Janney's Mill

14-58-10

Jannev's Mill at Occoquan Village

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 92

Published in Book

Janney's Mill

14-58-11

Occoquan, Large Mill [Janney's]

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 93

Published in Book

Janney's Store, Occoquan

14-23-032

Mildred & Frank Hornbaker in front of Janney's Store, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 18
Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Jarman, Bob 14-01-01

County Jail at Manassas with James and Bob Jarman standing in front

Photo donated by Allen Barbee of Warrenton, VA who is the grandson of Charles Andrew Barbee, Sheriff of Prince William

County during prohibition

Photo Prints - 5x7 ca. 1925

Jarman, James 14-01-01

County Jail at Manassas with James and Bob Jarman standing in front

Photo donated by Allen Barbee of Warrenton, VA who is the grandson of Charles Andrew Barbee, Sheriff of Prince William

County during prohibition

Photo Prints - 5x7 ca. 1925

Jeffrey, Debbie 14-20-018

Debbie Jeffrey

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x6; Page: 70

Jeffrey, Debbie 14-44-14

Debbie Jeffrey, p. 89

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Jeffrey, Jean E. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Jenkins, Frances 14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Jenkins, John 14-70-004

Semper Fidelis Memorial Park opening

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Volume 2

Published in Newsletter

Jenkins, Shirley 14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Jennie Dean Marker 14-25-224

Mt. Calvary Church/Jennie Dean Marker (marker)

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 155

Published in Book

Jenning's Drugs (former), Occoquan 14-68-077

Jenning's Drugs (former), Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 110

Published in Book

Jennings Drug Store, Occoquan 14-74-11

Jennings Drug Store, Occoquan Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Jennings Pharmacy, Occoquan 14-68-066

Herman F. Jennings, Myrtle Blocker, Estelle Garrison, and William Jennings (age 4) in front of Jenning's Drugs

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 91

Published in Book 1945

Jennings, Charlie Vernon 14-65-034

Charlie Vernon Jennings

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Jennings, Edna Whitt

14-65-040

**Edna Whitt Jennings** 

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)
Newspaper

Jennings, Herman F.

14-68-066

Herman F. Jennings, Myrtle Blocker, Estelle Garrison, and William Jennings (age 4) in front of Jenning's Drugs

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 91

Published in Book 1945

Jennings, Myrtle B.

14-68-069

Charles E. Pugh, Mayor Herbert L. Mooney, Town Clerk Mamie L. Davis, Donald C. Lynn, Myrtle B. Jennings, Russell Nelson, and Louise P. Lincoln

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 104

Published in Book 1974

Jennings, William (age 4)

14-68-066

Herman F. Jennings, Myrtle Blocker, Estelle Garrison, and William Jennings (age 4) in front of Jenning's Drugs

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 91

Published in Book 1945

Jermantown 14-58-45

Chantilly. Road near Jermantown, 1921

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 287

Published in Book

Jewell Log House

Rolls-Jewell Log House, Woodbridge

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 33

Published in Book

Jewell, Jeffrey Allen 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Jodzies, Mrs. Florence

14-13-153

14-25-026

State convention award with Mrs. Florence Jodzies & Mrs. H S. Joyner

Photo No.: CUL0136 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) unknown

Johnson family 14-25-007

Johnson family in front of their home

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 18

Published in Book

Johnson Family 14-38-134

Johnson Family in front of their farm house at Clover Hill

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.95

**Johnson Tool & Die Company** 

14-65-241

Johnson Tool & Die Co.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.9)

Newspaper

**Johnson Tool and Die Company** 

14-28-139

Johnson Tool and Die Company

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 73

Published in Book 1970

Johnson, Annie 14-13-031

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club, Clover Hill. With Mary Fred Clayton, Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Will Haydon, Emily Johnson, Mrs. Joseph Johnson, Mrs. R. A. Hutchison, Marshall Johnson, Annie Johnson, Mrs. W. M. Pierson, Joe Johnson on steps

Photo No.: CUL0043 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Aug 1926

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Johnson, Betty 14-36-38

Women's Society of Christian Service, 25th Anniversary Nov. 1965. Myrtle Mitchell, Helen Eagle, Olive Fisher, Elsia Haddox. Indie Coleman, Kennie Hottle, Betty Johnson, Alverda Parrish, Jessie Blakemore, Mary Compton, Effie Marshall, Lizzie Kit, Ruth Sutphin, Helen Davids Minnie Muddiman, Sara Rice, Pearl Evans.

Photo No.

Date Taken

ca. 2000 - 2015

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 225

**Format** 

Johnson, Betty 14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson, Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

Johnson, C. B. C. 14-03-065

C. R. C. Johnson

"The Manassas Journal" 21 Sept 1931 and 24 Sept. 1931 p. 9

Newspaper

Johnson, C. R. C. 14-15-14

Dr. C. R. C. Johnson house on North Main Street

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 30, q.v.

Johnson, C. R. C. 14-15-56

Manassas Town Officials in 1915 G. R. Ratcliffe, C. R. C. Johnson, William Wheeler, E. A. Bland, R. S. Hynson, William H. Brown, Sr, Albert Speiden, Daniel Prescott, T. E. Coleman, E. R. Conner, C. E. Nash, James E. Nelson, R. M. Weir Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT), p. Cover, q.v.

Johnson, C. R. C. Dr. 14-65-260

The Prince William Pharmacy in Manassas was located on Center Street. Dr. C. R. C. Johnson, Walter Akers and Maurice Hopkins

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 7)
Newspaper

Johnson, C. R. C. House 07-09-038

C. R. C. Johnson House

ca. 1870

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

Johnson, C. S. & E. T. 14-23-224

C. S. Johnson, E. T. Johnson and Cliff Reedy at C.S. Johnson Service Station

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 117
Published in Book

Johnson, Caroline Brown

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Johnson, ConniePphoto Collection

Connie Johnson Photo Collection

Series 5, Group 2

Johnson, Dorothy 14-65-241

Johnson Tool & Die Co.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.9)
Newspaper

Johnson, Dr. C. R. C. 14-25-090

Dr. C. R. C. Johnson House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 77
Published in Book

Johnson, Dr. C. R. C. 14-38-090

Prince William Pharmacy with Dr. C. R. C. Johnson, Walter Akers and Maurice Hopkins

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.67

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Johnson, E. B. 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Johnson, Ed 14-65-241

Johnson Tool & Die Co.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.9)
Newspaper

Johnson, Edith 14-13-016

4-H Club picnic at Davis Beach with Edith Johnson (Manassas Club), Louise Shepherd (Nokesville Club) and Patricia Keys (Dumfries Club)

Photo No.: CUL0122 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

Johnson, Elizabeth 14-39-07

Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39

1921

11 Jul 1941

Johnson, Elizabeth Miss

14-65-263

1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm
1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)
Newspaper

Johnson, Emily 14-13-006

Manassas Tomoto Canning Club with (L-R) Jesse Payne, Muriel Arey, Ollie Hornbaker, Unknown, Dorothy Button, Hope Hill, Esther Dickens, Mildred Lawler, Marie Leachman, Emily Johnson (agent 1911-16), Myrtle Johnson, Unknown, Marian Lewis, Ella Agnew (agent 1910-20), Dorothy Merrill

Photo No.: CUL0001 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1913/14

Johnson, Emily

14-13-031

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club, Clover Hill. With Mary Fred Clayton, Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Will Haydon, Emily Johnson, Mrs. Joseph Johnson, Mrs. R. A. Hutchison, Marshall Johnson, Annie Johnson, Mrs. W. M. Pierson, Joe Johnson on steps Photo No.: CUL0043 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Aug 1926

Johnson, Emily

14-03-073

Teachers at Manassas High School in 1938 included Pauline Smith, Emily Johnson, Nancy Waters Lyons, Lula McManaway & Mary Berkley Nelson

Manassas Journal Messenger, 30 May 2006, p.A3

Newspaper

Johnson, Emily James

14-39-07

Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39

1921

Johnson, Emma Miss

14-65-263

1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm
1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)
Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Johnson, Evelyn

14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson,

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

Johnson, George 14-65-259

Ewell Camp No. 16, Confederate Veterans of Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Johnson, George 14-90-079

Sons of Confederate Veterans

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 75

Published in Book 1910

Johnson, George W. 04-01-42

George W. Johnson

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [11-21-80]

Other Media

Johnson, George W. 04-01-42A

George W. Johnson

Original of photo no. 04-01-42

Photo Prints - 5x7

Johnson, George W. 13-02-16

George W. Johnson, Co. H, 4th VA Calvary. Enlisted Dec 1862. Private discharged 15 Apr 1864. [pictured when an old man on a horsel

15-32-609

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Johnson, George W.

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Johnson, Horace Howard 16-01-338-01

Horace Howard Johnson Cemetery Marker, Allen Homeplace - Potter's Field

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Johnson, Hugh M. 14-64-008

Rev. Hugh M. Johnson, 1992-1998

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 5

Published in Book

Johnson, J. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Johnson, J. B. Mrs. 14-65-263

1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)
Newspaper

Johnson, Jas. B. 15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets, group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015. Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Johnson, Jessie 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102 Published in Book

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 430

Indexed As:

Description

## **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Johnson, Joe 14-13-031

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club, Clover Hill. With Mary Fred Clayton, Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Will Haydon, Emily Johnson, Mrs. Joseph Johnson, Mrs. R. A. Hutchison, Marshall Johnson, Annie Johnson, Mrs. W. M. Pierson, Joe Johnson on steps

Photo No.: CUL0043 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Aug 1926

Johnson, Joe 14-36-26

Marshall Shirley, William H. Doris, Lucy Johnson, Howard Pilson, Joe Johnson and Reverend Ed Taylor in front of the historic stone cabin

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 119

Johnson, Joe 14-76-22

Veterans Farm Club members Joe Johnson, Robert Tyrrell, Robert Beahm, Kemp Clemen, Sidney Flickinger

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.44

Published in Book 2008

Johnson, Joe 14-76-26

Joe Johnson in front of the Fair sign.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.49

Published in Book 2008

Johnson, Joe 14-76-44

Joe Johnson, Fair manager and nephew Keith Johnson, Fair manager. Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.119

Published in Book

Johnson, Joseph 14-65-103

Prince William County Fair Manager Joseph Johnson surveys downed tent in 1956

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Johnson, Joseph 14-65-172

Members o9f the Prince William Board of Supervisors

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section, p.1)

Newspaper

Johnson, Joseph 14-76-16

Fair Manager Joseph Johnson surveys downed tent.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.32

Published in Book 1956

Johnson, Joseph 14-76-21

Joseph Johnson, Fair Manager and Kemp Clemen President of the County Veterans Farm Club.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.43

Published in Book

Johnson, Joseph 14-03-358

The elder statesmen; PWC Board of Supervisors. Wheatley (Pop) Johnson and son Joseph, Francis Coffey, J. Carl Kincheloe,

Robert W. Alvey, Andrew J. Donnelly and Otha J. Fitzwater.

Potomac Scene Jan. 26, 1973, p. 7

Published in Newspaper 1973

Johnson, Joseph B. 02-02-12

Joseph B. Johnson

Man in suit with cows. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 1967 Annual Report

Johnson, Joseph B. 02-02-18

Joseph B. Johnson and others

Two men at Board of Supervisors table. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 13, 1962

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

02-02-19

Johnson, Joseph B.

Joseph B. Johnson and Robert W. Alvey

Board of Supervisors standing with a map. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Johnson, Joseph B. 02-02-31

Joseph B. Johnson

Man with name plate on the desk. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x6

Johnson, Joseph B. 02-02-32

Joseph B. Johnson and Grover P. Manderfield Two men sitting. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x6

Johnson, Joseph B. 02-02-35

Joseph B. Johnson

One man seated. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x6

Johnson, Joseph B. 02-08-07

Chairman Joe Johnson, Prince William County Board of Supervisors, State Senator John Galleher, Tom Frost, Delegate Fauguier General Assembly; and U. S. Representative Howard Smith

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Johnson, Joseph B. 02-15-01

Men identified as: Unknown; Johnson; Unknown; Ferlazzo; Fitzwater; Lowe; Alvey; Manderfield; Unknown; Sharp; Unknown;

Unknown

Twelve men in raincoats standing outside

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Johnson, Joseph B. 02-16-33-05

Mr. Johnson

Stonewall Jackson School. Film roll no. 932

**Contact Sheet** July 24, 1967

Johnson, Joseph B. 02-16-33-06

Mr. Johnson

Stonewall Jackson School. Film roll no. 932

Contact Sheet July 24, 1967 (1967

Johnson, Joseph B. 02-16-33-07

Mr. Johnson

Stonewall Jackson School. Film roll no. 932

Contact Sheet July 24, 1967

Johnson, Joseph B. 02-16-33-08

Mr. Johnson

Stonewall Jackson School. Film roll no. 932

Contact Sheet July 24, 1967

Johnson, Joseph B. 02-16-33-09

Mr. Johnson

Stonewall Jackson School. Film roll no. 932

Contact Sheet July 24, 1967

Johnson, Joseph B. 02-02-04

Bradford Lowe, Joseph Johnson and others

People around the Board of Supervisor's table. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 13, 1962

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index **Format** Photo No. Date Taken

Johnson, Joseph B.

02-02-06

G. P. Manderfield, Joseph Johnson and others standing in front of Board of Supervisors

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Johnson, Joseph B.

02-02-17

Robert W. Alvey and Joseph B. Johnson

Two men in an office. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Johnson, Joseph B.

02-02-26

G. P. Manderfield, R. W. Alvey, B. Lowe, O. J. Fitzwater and J. B. Johnson

Five men and a map outside. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x6 November 4, 1965

Johnson, Joseph B.

02-15-02

Men identified as: Unknown; Un

Six men in classroom

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Johnson, Joseph B.

02-15-04

02-15-08

Men identified as: Sharp; Alvey; Unknown; Johnson; Unknown; Unknown; Unknown; Fitzwater; Unknown; Manderfield

Students and men in machine shop

Photo Prints - 8x10

Johnson, Joseph B.

Men identified as: Fitzwater, Unknown, Unknown, Unknown, Sharp, Ferlazzo, Unknown, Alvey, Johnson, Unknown, Unknown,

Manderfield

Men in machine shop

Photo Prints - 8x10

January 18, 1968

January 18, 1968

Johnson, Joseph B.

02-15-11 Men identified as: Unknown; Fitzwater; Unknown; Manderfield; Unknown; Johnson

Men in the library

Photo Prints - 8x10

January 18, 1968

Johnson, Joseph B.

02-15-12

Men identified as: Unknown; Alvey; Fitzwater; Johnson; Unknown; Unknown

Men in machine shop

Photo Prints - 8x10

January 18, 1968

Johnson, Joseph B.

02-15-13

Men identified as: Unknown, Fitzwater, Sharp, Unknown, Unknown, Manderfield, Johnson, Unknown, Unknown

Men watching men remodeling

Photo Prints - 8x10

January 18, 1968

Johnson, Joseph E.

14-35-003

Gen. T. J. (Stonewall) Jackson, Gen. Joseph E. Johnson, Gen. Robert E. Lee

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x2, p. 5

Johnson, Joseph Henley

14-45-052

Joseph Henley Johnson

Mar 1987

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Johnson, Joseph J.

14-15-37

Ruffner Public School 1890 and historical marker with Joseph J. Johnson, Fred Hynson and C. A. Sinclair, Sr. Photo published in "This Was Manassas, 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 4x5, p. 43, g.v.

Johnson, Keith

14-76-44

Joe Johnson, Fair manager and nephew Keith Johnson, Fair manager.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.119

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Johnson, Larry Glenn

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

May 1965 Published in Newspaper

Johnson, Linda

14-54-48

Linda Johnson

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Johnson, Louise 14-22-084

4-H Club meeting with Brenda Palmer, Louise Johnson, Shirley Puffenbarger and Janna Lee Murphy

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans: (RELIC 975.527 EVA): photo size: 3x4: Page:83

1961

Johnson, Lucy 14-36-26

Marshall Shirley, William H. Doris, Lucy Johnson, Howard Pilson, Joe Johnson and Reverend Ed Taylor in front of the historic

stone cabin

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 119

Johnson, Lucy Baynes

14-23-259

Edgar Rohr and Lucy Baynes Johnson

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 136

Published in Book

Johnson, Marshall 14-13-031

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club, Clover Hill. With Mary Fred Clayton, Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Will Haydon, Emily Johnson, Mrs.

Joseph Johnson, Mrs. R. A. Hutchison, Marshall Johnson, Annie Johnson, Mrs. W. M. Pierson, Joe Johnson on steps

Photo No.: CUL0043 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Aug 1926

Johnson, Marshall

1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

16-01-338-04 Johnson, Moses

Moses Johnson Cemetery Marker, Allen Homeplace - Potter's Field

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Johnson, Mrs. J. B. 14-39-07

Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter

Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39

1921

Johnson, Mrs. Joseph

14-13-031

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club, Clover Hill. With Mary Fred Clayton, Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Will Haydon, Emily Johnson, Mrs. Joseph Johnson, Mrs. R. A. Hutchison, Marshall Johnson, Annie Johnson, Mrs. W. M. Pierson, Joe Johnson on steps

Photo No.: CUL0043 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Aug 1926

Johnson, Mrs. Paul

14-23-214

Manassas JournalMmessenger's contest

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 112 Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

## **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley

14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

May 1938

Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley and Marshall

14-39-07

Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39

1921

Johnson, Myrtly

14-13-006

Manassas Tomoto Canning Club with (L-R) Jesse Payne, Muriel Arey, Ollie Hornbaker, Unknown, Dorothy Button, Hope Hill, Esther Dickens, Mildred Lawler, Marie Leachman, Emily Johnson (agent 1911-16), Myrtle Johnson, Unknown, Marian Lewis, Ella Agnew (agent 1910-20), Dorothy Merrill

Photo No.: CUL0001 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1913/14

Johnson, Rosetta V.

16-01-338-03

Rosetta V. Johnson Cemetery Marker, Allen Homeplace - Potter's Field

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Johnson, Sally (house (No. 61, Vol.II)

19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10

September 1904

Johnson, Sarah E.

4-37-10

Miss Sarah E. Johnson who taught at the Bradley School from 1872-1913

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 3x4, p. 84

Johnson, Sherman

14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson, Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

Johnson, Virginia

14-03-165

Site of Cedar Run Courthouse, MCB Quantico (set of 3 photos) with Virginia Johnson given by Jim Crown 12-10-09
Photo Prints - 3x5

Johnson, Wheatley

14-03-040

Wheatley Johnson was among the five members of the class of 1905 who are given credit for starting the Osbourn High School Alumni Association, celebrating its 100th anniversary

Potomac News 30 May 2006, p. A3 & Manassas Journal Messenger, 30 May 2006, p. A3

Newspaper

Johnson, Wheatley

14-65-202

Members of the Manassas High School track team

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.10)

Newspaper 1913

Johnson, Wheatley

14-65-203

Manassas High School Track Team

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.10)

Newspaper 1912

**Indexed As:** 

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Johnson, Wheatley (Pop)

14-03-358

The elder statesmen; PWC Board of Supervisors. Wheatley (Pop) Johnson and son Joseph, Francis Coffey, J. Carl Kincheloe, Robert W. Alvey, Andrew J. Donnelly and Otha J. Fitzwater.

Potomac Scene Jan. 26, 1973, p. 7

Published in Newspaper

1973

Johnson, Wheatley M. Mrs.

14-65-263

16-01-168-03

1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Johnson, William

William Johnson Cemetery Marker, Mount Pleasant Baptist Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Johnson, William M.

14-36-18

Men's Bible Class c. 1960 Grace Methodist Church

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 85

Johnson, Willis 15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Johnsopn, J. W. 14-65-252

Prince William Electric Cooperative Board of Directos

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Johnston, Gen. Joseph E.

14-52-07

General Joseph E. Johnston

"Portici, Portrait of a Middling Plantation in Piedmont Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.21

Published in Book

Jones Cemetery 16-01-070

Clark-Jones Cemetery (9 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Jones, Carol A. 14-65-042

Carol A. Jones

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Jones, Darlene 14-32-287

Darlene Jones spinning raw wool

June 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Jones, David N., Rev. 14-66-027

The Rev. David N. Jones has served at Rector of St. .Paul's Anglican Church since 1996.

January 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Jones, Florence 14-23-214

Manassas JournalMmessenger's contest

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 112

Published in Book

Jones, G. W. 14-82-19

G. W. Jones

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter

Sep. 1978

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Jones, Katie (Miss.)

14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Jones, Lillie (Miss.)

14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section",

Newspaper

Jones, Martha

16-01-070-05

Martha Jones, Clark-Jones Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Jones, Martha Mattie

14-32-437

Solomon B. Spitzer with his 2nd wife, Martha Mattie Jones

April 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Jones, Molly Halley

14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Jones, Ruth Halley

14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Jones, T. J.

14-27-14

Mr. G. C. Round, G. P. Phenix and T. J. Jones at Prince William Court House

Photos at httn://mcgregor.lib.virginia.edu/davis

Oct 1917

Jones, Thomas Jesse

14-85-09

Group photo at memorial cannon: George P. Phenix (1863-1930) George Carr Round (1839-1918)

Thomas Jesse Jones (1873-1950)

Published on Web Site

October, 1917

Jones, Will

Woolfenden Group Photo

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.202

Published in Book

Jones, William A.

14-63-29

14-63-41

William A. Jones (Brother of Isabel Woolfenden)

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.67

Published in Book

Jones, William C.

16-01-070-01 William C. Jones Cemetery Marker, Clark-Jones Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Jones, Tthomas

16-01-070-03

Thomas Jones Cemetery Marker, Clark-Jones Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Joplin School** 

14-13-105

Milk for Health campaign at Joplin School

Photo No.: CUL0078 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

unknown

1908

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Joplin School

14-37-25

The Joplin Schoolhouse, c. 1930

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 113

Jordan and Jordan General Merchandise Store

14-03-027

Jordan and Jordan General Merchandise, built in 1867 later Melton's Store, Haymarket

Xerox copy

Jordan and Jordan store

14-72-03

Jordan and Jordan store on Washington St., Haymarket, now location of BB&T bank, with several people on the porch. Out of the Attic. The Gainesville Times 2012 (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), February

Published in Calendar

Jordan Homestead

14-26-042

Old Jordan Homestead, Haymarket

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 127

Published in Book

**Jordan Store** 

14-42-07

Jordan Store, Haymarket

Photo published in "Haymarket Virginia" 2006 Calendar (RELIC 975.52732HAY)

Jordan, "pen"

14-26-043

"Ed" Warfield and "Pen" Jordan

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 127

Published in Book

Jordan, Audrey

14-03-017

Stepney House with Matt & Liz Hoy

Photo taken by Audrey Jordan, 27 Will Knock Knoll Rd., Naperville, IL 600565

Photo Prints - 3x5 color 12 May 2004

Jordan, Charles R.

08-06-067

**Buckland Tavern Auction** 

Chas. R. Jordan, Haymarket, Postmaster - hands on hips

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

August 25, 1975

Jordan, Dick

14-43-07

Old Photograph of St. Paul's Sunday School

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book

Jordan, Elizabeth "Betty Jane"

14-66-210

Elizabeth "Betty Jane" Jordan White (1847-1929)

December 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Jordan, Mrs. Maude

06-01-09

Home of Mrs. Maude Jordan, presented to the Prince William County Library at Haymarket circa 1940 by Eleanor Lee Templeman

Photo Prints - 8x10

Jordan, Mrs. Maude

14-26-070

Mrs. Maude Jordan and her home

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 176

Published in Book

Jordan, Robert

14-03-373

Robert Jordan and Paul Cleary, retired at Possum Point.

Potomac News, Apr. 18, 1973, p. A 10

Published in Newspaper

Jordan, Will

14-26-093

Will Jordan's House, Hulfish House and Baptist Church

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 206

Published in Book

Page 438

c. 1910

Indexed As:

**Description** 

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Jordon, Donald Ray

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Jordon, Mary M. 16-01-099-06

Mary M. Jordon Cemetery Marker, Norvill-Harrison Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Joseph Miller Center for the Photographic Arts

14-66-317

Joseph Miller with the Center for Photographic Arts. July 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

2002

Journal Messenger 14-65-004

Conner's Opera house that now houses the Journal Messenger

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 2)

Newspaper

Journal Messenger 14-65-014

The Journal Messenger Fleet of Vehicles in front of main building

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 6)

Newspaper

Journal Messenger 14-65-015

A Goss community offset press prints the paper each week.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 6)

Newspaper

Journal Messenger 14-65-016

Modern Burroughs Bookkeeping machine

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 6)

Newspaper

Journal Messenger 14-65-017

Plates are made on this machine and later placed on press.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 6)

Newspaper

Journal Messenger 14-65-018

A pressman prepares for the weekly run of the paper

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 6)

Newspaper

Journal Messenger 14-65-019

The paper has the state's first linofilm "super qui9ck" equipment.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 6)

Newspaper

Journal Messenger 14-65-020

Linotype machines are used to set advertising copy.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 6)

Newspaper

Journal Messenger building 14-65-003

The Journal Messenger building prior to its being remodeled in 1960

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 2)

Newspaper

Journal Newspaper building 14-65-001

Main Street Manassas with The Journal building, Ben Cornwell and Dave Green

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 1)

Newspaper 1900

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Joyce, Thomas 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Joyner, Mrs. H. S. 14-13-153

State convention award with Mrs. Florence Jodzies & Mrs. H S. Joyner

Photo No.: CUL0136 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

unknown

Joynt, J. H. 14-22-161

J. H. Joynt, Frank Kinnard, Doc Hampton and Tom Hulfish's father

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:153

1947

Joynt, J. Howard 14-22-159

J. Howard Joynt

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x4;

Page:151

Photo Prints - 4x5

Jubilee of Peace 01-09-05

Peace Jubilee

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Jubilee of Peace 01-11-01-10

Manassas National Jubilee of Peace Plague

Plaque. Film roll no. 35946

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Jubilee of Peace 01-12-10

Peace Jubilee - view of the crowd

Photo Prints - 5x7

Jubilee of Peace 01-12-11

Jubilee of Peace Maidens - view of crowd

Photograph out of focus

Photo Prints - 5x7

Jubilee of Peace 01-12-17

Peace Jubilee handshake ceremony - several photos and poster

Photo on a display panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

Jubilee of Peace 01-12-20

Headquarters Manassas National Jubilee - banner

Photo display on panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

Jubilee of Peace 01-12-25

Peace Maidens

Photo on a display panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

Jubilee of Peace 14-15-05

President William Howard Taft addresses a throng a citizens and Veterans fo the North and the South at the Peace Jubilee held in Manassas July 21, 1911

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x6,p. 24, q.v.

Jubilee of Peace 14-15-07

The Official Badge of the Peace Jubilee

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo 1x2, p. 24, q.v.

Jubilee of Peace 14-17-25

Governor William Hodges Mann & staff at Manassas National Jubilee

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x5; page: 100

## Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Jubilee of Peace 14-35-039

Manassas National Jubilee of Peace, Speaker's Platform, July 21, 1911

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 1x3, p. 69

Jubilee of Peace 14-35-040

Headquarters Banner for The Manassas Peace Jubilee with Lt.Colonel Edmund Berkeley and Lt. George Carr Round Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 3x3, p. 70

Jubilee of Peace 14-38-046

Manassas National Jubilee of Peace banner with George Carr Round and Lieutenant Colonel Edmund Berkeley

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 37

Jubilee of Peace 14-47-027

Jubilee of Peace Registration Site, Manassas. Law Office of C. E. Nichol.

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 37

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book ca. 1911

14-15-06

Jubilee of Peace Monument

Peace Jubilee Monument on the Courthouse lawn was unveiled September 30, 1915.

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4, p. 24, q.v.

Jublee Memorial 14-58-54

Manassas, Jubilee Memorial, in Court House Square

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 296

Published in Book

Junior Woman's 14-90-078

Junior Woman's Club of Manassas, Gay Nineties party

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 74

Published in Newsletter

Junior Women's Club 14-38-170

Junior Women's Club of Manassas promoting school safety in fron of Bennett School

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.122

1950

1937

1911

Jussaume, Henrietta 14-23-283

Kiwanis Kapers at Osbourn High School with Gilley Kincheloe, Henrietta Jussaume, Virginia Ratcliffe, Mildred McBryde and Walser rohy

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 143
Published in Book

Jussaume, Henrietta 14-38-178

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company Auxiliary with Eula Bourne, Becky Dowell, Mildred Watts, Goldie Mathias, Lorene Parrish, Eleanor Hynson, Edna Earl Kincheloe, Lois Brown, Henrietta Jussaume, Orma Davis, Bibs Wheeling, Bea Barron, Ruth Slusher, Mattie Parrish and Walser Roaher

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.126

1954

Justice-Mosser House 14-25-124

Justice-Mosser House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 96
Published in Book

Kalarama (Fauquier Co.)

14-66-237

Kalarama, The Plains (Fauquier Co.) home of Clyde and Ella Pearson before 1942

May 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Kallmeyer, Karen 14-66-070

The Haymarket Woman's Club participating in a countywide anti-litter project.

September 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index
Format Photo No. Date Taken

Kallmeyer, Karen 14-66-071

Haymarket Women's Club Country breakfast, September 2004 September 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY) Published in Magazine

Kane, Laura 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Kane, Mary 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Kapp, John R. 14-26-001

John R. Kapp, Mayor of Haymarket

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: i

Published in Book

Kapp, Suzette 14-32-288

Suzette Kapp and volunteers from the PWC Animal Control Office

June 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Kate Hooe House 14-15-12

Kate Hooe house, the oldest house in Old Manassas

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4,p. 28, g.v.

Kate Hooe House 14-25-087

Kate Hooe House. Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 76

Published in Book

Katsarelis, George Anthony 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Katsarelis, Nick 14-22-143

Dumfries council members: George Waters, Ed Fraley, Reuel Waters, Randolph Brawner, Guy Reynolds, Nick Katsarelis and

Cecil Garrison

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:138

Kaufman, Eva Diana 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Keane, Art 14-45-053

Art Keane

Jan 1989, Nov 1990

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Kearny, General 11-01-06

Picture of man Wearing uniform

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Kearny, General 11-01-07

Picture of death of Kearny

Wearing uniform

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** Keaton, Bob 10-01-01 Union Baptist Church Cemetery with Nancy Keaton, Bob Keaton, Suzanne Curran and two others Six people in a cemetery Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998 Keaton, Nancy 10-01-01 Union Baptist Church Cemetery with Nancy Keaton, Bob Keaton, Suzanne Curran and two others Six people in a cemetery Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998 10-01-02 Keaton, Nancy Union Baptist Church Cemetery with \_\_\_\_\_, \_\_\_\_, Suzanne Curran, \_\_\_\_\_, and Nancy Keaton. Six people in a cemetery Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998 Keen, Douglas W. 14-70-003 Public Safety Heroes Event Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Volume 2 Published in Newsletter **Kees, James Wesley** 14-32-609 James Wesley Kees, b. 20 Feb 1896 2 photos: before entering army & in WWI uniform March 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre) Published in Newsletter Keith, Thomas, Mrs. 14-66-001 Skinker family Sep 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY) Published in Magazine 1857 Kelley, Susan Gay 14-03-433 Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo) Published in Newspaper May 1965 Kelly, T. & R. 14-23-130 Quantico Baseball Team Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x6; Page: 65 Published in Book Kelso, Tom 14-23-206 Manassas High School basketball game Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 104 Published in Book **Kemper House** 14-25-074 Kemper House, Buckhall Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 67 Published in Book Kendall, A. F. house (No. 57, Vol.I) 19-01 Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904 Kendrick. Brook 14-32-575 Beth Gilbert, Brooke Kendrick, Bonnie Henderson DeHart, Nicole Carter July 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE) Published in Newsletter Kenmore 14-91-048 Kenmore, Fredericksburg

Published in Magazine

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Aug. 1969, p. 8

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Kennedy Stadium, DC

14-28-101

Kennedy Stadium, DC with Washington Redskins

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 56

Published in Book 1970

Kennedy, Edith and Frances

14-66-183

Dr. Edith Kennedy and her mother Frances Kennedy June 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Kennedy, Edith Dr.

14-66-182

Dr. Edith Kennedy kneels beside the grave of William J. Bronaugh at Oakwood

June 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Kennedy, Pam

14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Kenton, Simon 14-66-321

Simon Kenton photo and road sign.

September 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Kepler Family 14-54-49

Linda, Jody, Jeffrey and Jeremy Kepler

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Kerfoot, Dr., House, Buckland

07-09-074

Brown, Dr. House, Buckland

4-Photos

Kerfoot, Dr. House

8115 Buckland Mill Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Kerlin, Ben 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Kerlin, John 14-23-237

John Kerlin

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 123

Published in Book

Kerlin, John 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Kerns, Anna 14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Kerns, Annie 14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 444

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Kerns, Frankie

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

14-66-200

Kerns, Nancy 14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Kettle Run School 14-37-37

The Kettle Run Schoolhouse as sketched by a former student whose parents taught at the school.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x2, p. 131

Kettle Run steel truss bridge 01-08-11

Steel truss bridge across Kettle Run

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1981

Kewitt, Kattie 14-37-48

Students at the Nokesville School, c. 1899. The teacher Kattie Kewitt, is in the center.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 152

Keyes House 14-38-004

Goodwin House (formerly Manassas Hotel), Keyes House, the Eureka Hotel and the Hotel Maine (formerly the Cannon House)

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p. 11

Keyes House 14-39-03

Four hotels along the railroad in Manassas, Goodwin House, Keyes House, Eureka House and Hotel Maine

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 2x4 p. 11

c. 1900

Keyes House 14-40-04

Eureka House, Keyes House and Hotel Maine

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)3x4, p. 11

c. 1900

Keyes House Hotel 14-90-057

Goodwin House hotel, Keyes House, Eureka House and Cannon House hotels

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 56

Published in Newsletter

Keyes, Annie 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Keyes, Miff and Isabell 14-32-633

Miss and Isabell Keys

July 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Keyes, William "Pappy" 14-45-054

William "Pappy" Keyes

Jan 1996

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Keys Cemetery 16-01-176

Keys-Brentsville Cemetery (8 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Keys Cemetery 16-01-305

Keys at Woodbine Cemetery (4 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

14-05-01 **Keys Family** 

Brentsville Baseball Team

1st Row (L-R):

Unknown, Walter Keys, Joseph Keys, Cassius Keys (pitcher)

2nd Row (L-R):

Robert Lee Molair, Unknown, David Spicer (catcher), Unknown, Kenneth Herbert Keys (pitcher)

Games played in vacant lot at Hooe St., Center and Union Sts.

Digitally scanned

**Keys family** 14-22-109

Cedar Hill Farm with Keys family

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:105

ca 1901

**Keys Family** 14-23-080

Keys Family of Reservoir Road

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 42

Published in Book

**Keys Family** 14-32-147

Maurice Keys family - Hazel Virginia (Diehl) Keys, Maurice "Simmie" Rouzie Keys holding daughter Margaret "Peggy" Aliene

Keys and Stanley Maurice Keys

January 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Keys Family** 14-32-283

The Brentsville baseball team made up entirely of the Keys family.

May 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Keys family** 14-32-326

Patsy, Gary and Helen Keys

November 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter May 1943

**Keys Family** 14-32-586

Keys Family; Nelson, Raymond, Joe, Ora, Douglas, Virginia and Louise

February 2014, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 16 April 1966

**Keys House** 14-50-17

Artist's rendering of 18th century Keys House, Prince William Forest Park

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 37

Published in Book

**Keys-Molair Cemetery** 16-01-251

Keys-Molair Cemetery (7 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Keys-Tolson Cemetery** 16-01-282

Keys-Tolson Cemetery (5 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Keys, A. 14-23-130

Quantico Baseball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x6; Page: 65

Published in Book 1940

Keys, Ailine 14-32-500

Ailene and Myrtle Keys (sisters)

, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Keys, Annie McCracken & Magruder

14-22-013

Annie McCracken & Magruder Keys portrait

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:25

Keys, Cash and Elizabeth

14-32-197

Cash and Helen Elizbeth Keys. with new home

May 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Cash home 14-32-196

The Home Cash Keys Built

May 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Cash home 14-32-198

Cash Keys home in Brentsville

May 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Cash home 14-32-200

Cash Keys home with wood pile

May 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Cassius T. 14-32-464

Cassius T.Keys

July 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Cassius Thomas 14-32-152

Cassius Thomas Keys

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Cassius Thomas 14-32-242

Patsy Keys and her father, Cassius thomas Keys

November 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Cassius Thomas 14-32-329

Cassius Thomas Keys

November 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Casslles 14-32-349

Casslles Keys, mid to late 1900 to early 1920s, son of John and Susanna Catherine Kate Keys

December 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Catherine L. 16-01-176-04

Catherine L. Keys Cemetery Marker, Keys Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Keys, Dave 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Keys, David 14-32-141

Spicer Keys, Joe Keys, Cash Keys, Helen Keys, David Keys and Bobby Landis

November 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter March 25, 1926

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Keys, David 14-32-348

David Keys, mid 1900 to early 19020s, son of Hilman and Emma Keys

December 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, David (son of Ida Keys) 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Keys, Dorothy Sylvia 14-32-244

Dorothy Sylvia Keys born March 20, 1922

November 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Doug 14-65-012

Doug Keys

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 5)

Newspaper

Keys, Douglas 14-32-005

Students attending the 77th school reunion, September 10, 2005

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Douglas 14-32-018

Douglas Keys

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Douglas 14-32-085

Douglas Keys

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Douglas 14-32-290

Douglas Keys and Gill Machen having fun at Fair's Rock, 1943

June 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Douglas 14-32-401

The Joe Keys Family

September 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Douglas & Charlotte 14-32-432

Wedding party of Douglas & Charlotte Keys.

February 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 8 Jun 1957

Keys, Douglas Gilbert 14-32-224

Douglas Gilbert Keys, school photo

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Douglass Clayton 14-03-394

Keys Family donated by Gentsia Keys Zimmerman, Oct 21, 2015.

Photos are filed in the RELIC Keys Family File

Xerox copy ca. 1930s

Keys, Elizabeth 14-32-394

Elizabeth Keys and Mattie Whetzel

July 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Keys, Evandon & Hanna

14-72-05

Hanna and Evandon Keys and their children owned a homestead on what is now Prince William Forest Park. [12 people in photo]

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times 2012 (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), April

Published in Calendar ca 1900

Keys, Francis

14-17-31

Francis (Pappy) Keys, August 23, 1974

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x3; page: 106

Kevs. Franklin 14-23-156

Iwo Jima Memorial at Quantico MCB; Sgt. Abrams, Franklin Keys, Samuel Ferguson, Mr. Crismond & PFC Tino Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 78

Published in Book

Keys, Gary 14-32-462

William Wallace Cookson, Cash, Patsy and Gary Keys July 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Gary, Frances, Patsy, Mrs. Mamie, Jean, Joyce, James 14-32-063

M. Jr. & James M. Sr.

At the Union Church Building in Brentsville, the Presbyterian congregation March 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Keys, George Dewey** 

14-32-252

14-32-162

George Dewey Keys with daughter Elizabeth Whetzel and her daughter Sandra Wetzel

December 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Georgie Lou Bowman

Georgie Lou Bowman Keys February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Kevs. Gilbert 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Keys, Gilbert 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Keys, Grover Cleveland 14-03-394

Keys Family donated by Gentsia Keys Zimmerman, Oct 21, 2015.

Photos are filed in the RELIC Keys Family File

Xerox copy ca. 1930s

Keys, Harry Armestead 14-03-394

Keys Family donated by Gentsie Keys Zimmerman, Oct 21, 2015.

Photos are filed in the RELIC Keys Family File

Xerox copy ca. 1930s

Keys, Helen 14-32-141

Spicer Keys, Joe Keys, Cash Keys, Helen Keys, David Keys and Bobby Landis

November 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter March 25, 1926

Keys, Helen 14-32-443

Helen Keys

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Keys, Helen 14-32-463

Helen Keys

July 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Helen Elizabeth (Cookson) 14-32-327

Helen Elizabeth (Cookson) Keys

November 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter ca 1944

Keys, Henry A. 16-01-305-01

Henry A. Keys Cemetery Marker, Keys at Woodbine Cemetery Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Keys, Herbert 14-32-532

Herbert Keys

August 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Herbert & Lillie 14-32-534

Herbert & Lillie Keys

August 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Hillman 14-32-091

Hillman Keys

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Ida 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Keys, Isabel 07-03-01

Brentsville-Kensington Homecoming, brick buildings with three cars and crowd of people eating. Lady in picture with the hat and print dress is Isabel Keys, Nelson Key's great aunt, wife of James Miffin Keys who is standing to the right of the sedan.

Photo donated by Nelson Keys March 11, 1998

Photo Prints - 8x10 June 21, 1940

Keys, James Mifflin, Jr.

14-32-491

James Mifflin Keys, Jr. and Mamie Atlee Counts on their wedding day, 05 Sep 1922

December 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, James W. 16-01-176-03

James W. Keys Cemetery Marker, Keys Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Keys, James W. 16-01-176-09

James W. Keys Cemetery Marker, Keys Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Keys, James W. 14-32-012

James W. Keys

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, James, Jr. 14-32-631

The Brentsville Presbyterian Church group with James Keys, Jr and his father Miff Keys.

July 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Jean 14-32-400

Brentsville Girl Scout Picnic down at Seymours Island

August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1943

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 450

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Keys, Jessie Elizabeth

14-32-318

Jessie Elizabeth Keys

September 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Keys, Jmes Wesley** 

14-32-166

James Wesley Keys

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Joe 14-32-097

Joe Keys

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Joe 14-32-141

Spicer Keys, Joe Keys, Cash Keys, Helen Keys, David Keys and Bobby Landis

November 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter March 25, 1926

Keys, Joe 14-32-401

The Joe Keys Family

September 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Joe 14-32-402

Keys family Easter Sunday 1953

September 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Joe & Ora 14-32-045

Joe & Ora Keys

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Joe & Ora 14-32-432

Wedding party of Douglas & Charlotte Keys.

February 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 8 Jun 1957

Keys, Joe and Ora 14-32-277

Joe and Ora Keys

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Joe Branden 14-32-402

Keys family Easter Sunday 1953

September 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, John 16-01-305-02

John Keys Cemetery Marker, Keys at Woodbine Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Keys, John R. 16-01-176-07

John R. Keys Cemetery Marker, Keys Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Keys, John T. 14-03-171

Mr. and Mrs. John T. Keys, who have spent their entire married life in Brentsville celebrate Golden Wedding Anniversary

Manassas Journal, Mar. 1938, p. 1

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Keys, Joseph and Ora

14-32-585

Joseph Clarence Keys and Ora Nettie Heflin Keys

February 2014, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Joseph Clarence

14-32-472

The Keys Family, April 16, 1966

September 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Joseph home

14-32-587

Joseph Keys home at 12404 Bristow Road

February 2014, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Joyce 14-32-304

Joyce Keys school photo

July 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1942-43

Keys, Joyce 14-32-400

Brentsville Girl Scout Picnic down at Seymours Island August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1943

Keys, Joyce 14-32-489

Joyce Keys on Lucasville Road

December 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Joyce 14-32-492

Johnnie Melvin, Galdys Wolfe, Eugene Wolfe, Joyce Keys, Mattie Whetzel, & James "Cookie" Wolfe

December 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Katherine (Kitty) 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Keys, Layfayette Fadiz 14-05-04

Rosella Holsinger Keys, Layfayette Fadiz Keys and son Spicer Sterling Keys

Taken in front of the Brenstville Courthouse

Digitally scanned 1912

Keys, Lilly Myrtle 14-32-112

Four generations Susan Emma (Beavers) Keys, Lillie Myrtle (Keys) Landis, Thelma Ellen (Landis) Wade & William "Billy Norton

Wade

July 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Lloyd 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Lloyd & Doris 14-32-042

Lloyd & Doris Keys

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Lloyd Glendon 14-32-168

Lloyd Glendon Keys

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Keys, Louise 14-13-030

Brentsville Home Demonstration Club with (2nd row) Mrs. Mammie Keys, unknown, Jesse Wetzel, Mrs. Troy Counts, Mrs. Cash Keys, Mrs. Ora Keys, unknown, Mrs. Emma Wolfe, Mrs. Breeden, unknown, Mrs. Hazel Steven, Mrs. Petty, unknown, Mrs.

Pedersen, Mrs. Seymore. (1st row) Helga Petersen, unknown, Anna Cornwell, Virginia Bradshaw, Louise Keys

Photo No.: CUL0129 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Keys, Louise 14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Louise 14-32-401

The Joe Keys Family

September 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Louise 14-32-459

David Landis and Louise Keys taken at Ermine and Thelma Wade home on "D" Street, Washing. David and Thelma are brother

& sister.

June 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1942/43

Keys, Lucy Cole 14-03-394

Keys Family donated by Gentsia Keys Zimmerman, Oct 21, 2015.

Photos are filed in the RELIC Keys Family File

Xerox copy ca. 1930s

Keys, Magruder Jackson & Annie McCraken 14-23-008

Happy Couple

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 4

Published in Book

Keys, Mammie Lee Joyce 14-03-294

Mammie Lee Joyce Keys, photo taken at Union Church in 1944

Phase 1 Archaeological Investigation of E. E. Meredith Law Office (RELIC 975.52701 Hem)

Published in Book June 1944

Keys, Margaret Cornwell 14-05-03

Margaret Cornwell Keys

Digitally scanned 03 Oct 1922

Keys, Mary Louise 14-32-231

Mary Louise Keys, school photo

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Mary Louise 14-32-472

The Kevs Family, April 16, 1966

September 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Mary Louise 14-32-512

Mary Louise Keys, April 24, 1944, Manassas, VA April 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Maurice 14-32-146

The home Maurice Keys built

January 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Keys, Maurice Rouzie

14-32-172

Maurice Rouzie Keys

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Miff 14-32-631

The Brentsville Presbyterian Church group with James Keys, Jr and his father Miff Keys.

July 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Miff 14-32-632

Miff Keys turns 93

July 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter 1960

Keys, Miff and Isabell 14-32-633

Miff and Isabell Keys

July 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Miff home 15-32-513

Jimmy, Mary Lou and Mary Katherine Burdette at the Keys home in Brentsville. Home of Miff Keys is in the background left.

April 2011

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Miffin 07-03-01

Brentsville-Kensington Homecoming, brick buildings with three cars and crowd of people eating. Lady in picture with the hat and print dress is Isabel Keys, Nelson Key's great aunt, wife of James Miffin Keys who is standing to the right of the sedan.

Photo donated by Nelson Keys March 11, 1998

Photo Prints - 8x10 June 21, 1940

Keys, Mr. & Mrs. Douglas 14-32-060

Mr. & Mrs. Douglas G. Keys

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Mrs. Cash 14-13-030

Brentsville Home Demonstration Club with (2nd row) Mrs. Mammie Keys, unknown, Jesse Wetzel, Mrs. Troy Counts, Mrs. Cash Keys, Mrs. Ora Keys, unknown, Mrs. Emma Wolfe, Mrs. Breeden, unknown, Mrs. Hazel Steven, Mrs. Petty, unknown, Mrs.

Pedersen, Mrs. Seymore. (1st row) Helga Petersen, unknown, Anna Cornwell, Virginia Bradshaw, Louise Keys

Photo No.: CUL0129 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Keys, Mrs. Helen (Cookson) 14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Mrs. Mamie (Counts) 14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Mrs. Mammie 14-13-030

Brentsville Home Demonstration Club with (2nd row) Mrs. Mammie Keys, unknown, Jesse Wetzel, Mrs. Troy Counts, Mrs. Cash

Keys, Mrs. Ora Keys, unknown, Mrs. Emma Wolfe, Mrs. Breeden, unknown, Mrs. Hazel Steven, Mrs. Petty, unknown, Mrs.

Pedersen, Mrs. Seymore. (1st row) Helga Petersen, unknown, Anna Cornwell, Virginia Bradshaw, Louise Keys

Photo No.: CUL0129 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Keys, Mrs. Ora 14-13-030

Brentsville Home Demonstration Club with (2nd row) Mrs. Mammie Keys, unknown, Jesse Wetzel, Mrs. Troy Counts, Mrs. Cash Keys, Mrs. Ora Keys, unknown, Mrs. Emma Wolfe, Mrs. Breeden, unknown, Mrs. Hazel Steven, Mrs. Petty, unknown, Mrs.

Pedersen, Mrs. Seymore. (1st row) Helga Petersen, unknown, Anna Cornwell, Virginia Bradshaw, Louise Keys

Photo No.: CUL0129 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Keys, Mrs. Ora (Heflin) 14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Myrtle 14-32-500

Ailene and Myrtle Keys (sisters)

, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Nelson 07-03-01

Brentsville-Kensington Homecoming, brick buildings with three cars and crowd of people eating. Lady in picture with the hat and print dress is Isabel Keys, Nelson Key's great aunt, wife of James Miffin Keys who is standing to the right of the sedan.

Photo donated by Nelson Keys March 11, 1998

Photo Prints - 8x10 June 21, 1940

Keys, Nelson 14-32-003

Nelson Keys, memories of Brentsville

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Nelson 14-32-005

Students attending the 77th school reunion, September 10, 2005

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Nelson 14-32-015

Nelson Keys & Silas Bean

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Nelson 14-32-238

Morgan (Breeden) and Nelson (Keys), Brentsville neighbors

October 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Nelson 14-32-236

2007 Brentsville School Reunion

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Nelson 14-32-323

Students who attended the 2008 Brentsville One-Room School Reunion

October 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Nelson 14-32-347

Nelson Keys, late 1940s, son of Joe and Ora Keys

December 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Nelson 14-32-401

The Joe Keys Family

September 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

## Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Description

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Keys, Nelson 14-32-411

Brentsville School 2009 Class Reunion

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Nelson 14-32-469

Johnny Bigelow, Charles Bean & Nelson Keys home for Christmas, 1945 September 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Nelson 14-32-470

Georgie (Bowman) and Nelson Keys on their wedding day, August 9, 1952

September 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)
Published in Newsletter

Keys, Nelson & Georgie 14-32-050

Nelson & Georgie Keys

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Nelson & Georgie 14-32-432

Wedding party of Douglas & Charlotte Keys.

February 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 8 Jun 1957

Keys, Nelson Joseph 14-32-173

Nelson Joseph Keys

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Nelson Joseph 14-32-468

Nelson Joseph Keys, February 16, 1926 - August 26, 2010 September 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Nelson Joseph 14-32-472

The Keys Family, April 16, 1966

September 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Nelson photo collection

Nelson Keys Collection Series 14, Group 5

Keys, Ora 14-32-401

The Joe Keys Family

September 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Ora 14-32-402

Keys family Easter Sunday 1953

September 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Ora Nettie (Heflin) 14-32-472

The Keys Family, April 16, 1966

September 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Patricia 14-13-016

4-H Club picnic at Davis Beach with Edith Johnson (Manassas Club), Louise Shepherd (Nokesville Club) and Patricia Keys (Dumfries Club)

Photo No.: CUL0122found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 11 Jul 1941

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Keys, Patsy 14-32-242

Patsy Keys and her father, Cassius Thomas Keys

November 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Patsy 14-32-400

Brentsville Girl Scout Picnic down at Seymours Island August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1943

Keys, Patsy and Cash 14-32-199

Patsy and Cash Keys with Joe Keys home

May 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Patsy Ann 14-32-424

Patsy Ann Keys at home in Brentsville by her Christmas Tree. December 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Peter 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Keys, R. H. 10-01-14

Union Baptist Church Cemetery

Gravestone reading: "Sarah A. wife of R. H. Keys, born 1853, died February 28, 1910".

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Keys, Raymond 14-32-019

Raymond Keys

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Raymond 14-32-359

Raymond Keys with Barbara Wade a the Wade home, Nelson Ave., Alexandria, VA

February 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Raymond 14-32-401

The Joe Keys Family

September 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Raymond & Alice 14-32-432

Wedding party of Douglas & Charlotte Keys.

February 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 8 Jun 1957

Keys, Raymond Stewart 14-32-232

Raymond Stewart Keys, school photo

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Raymond Stewart 14-32-472

The Keys Family, April 16, 1966

September 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Robert & Susan 14-32-148

Maurice's parents, Robert Hilman Keys with his wife, Susan Emma (Beavers) Keys on the front porch of their home in Brentsville January 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Keys, Robert A. 14-32-103

Robert A. Keys

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Robert A. & Margaret C. 16-01-176-06

Robert A. & Margaret C. Keys Cemetery Marker, Keys Cemetery. Photo Prints - 3x5 color

10-01-15 Keys, Robert H.

Union Baptist Church Cemetery

Gravestone reading: "Robert H. Keys born March 27, 1838, died June 24, 1911"

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Keys, Robert Hillman 14-32-038

Robert Hillman Keys sitting with Jim Black on the front poarch of the Brentsville Store January 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Robert Hilman 14-32-310

Robert Hilman Keys and Susan Emma (Beavers) Keys

August 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

16-01-251-03 Keys, Robert Lester

Robert Lester Keys Cemetery Marker, Keys-Molair Cemetery Photo Prints - 3x5 color

14-32-272 Keys, Rosa Lee

Rosa Lee Kevs

February 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Rosella Holsinger 14-05-04

Rosella Holsinger Keys, Layfayette Fadiz Keys and son Spicer Sterling Keys

Taken in front of the Brenstville Courthouse

Digitally scanned 1912

Keys, Rosie 14-32-253

Rosie (Burch) Keys, wife of Dewey Keys and Violet Louellen Keys in front of Robert Hilman Keys' home in Brentsville, located just to the right of the store

December 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Ruth Jean 14-03-292

Ruth Jean Keys photo at Brentsville Union church in June 1944

Phase 1 Archaeological Investigation of E. E. Meredith Law Office (RELIC 975.52701 Hem)

Published in Book June 1944

Keys, Sarah A 10-01-14

**Union Baptist Church Cemetery** 

Gravestone reading: "Sarah A. wife of R. H. Keys, born 1853, died February 28, 1910".

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Keys, Sarah E. 16-01-305-03

Sarah E. Keys Cemetery Marker, Keys at Woodbine Cemetery Photo Prints - 3x5 color

14-32-141 Keys, Spicer

Spicer Keys, Joe Keys, Cash Keys, Helen Keys, David Keys and Bobby Landis

November 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter March 25, 1926

Indexed As:

Description

## **Photo Collection Index**

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Keys, Spicer Sterling** 

14-05-04

Rosella Holsinger Keys, Lavfayette Fadiz Keys and son Spicer Sterling Keys

Taken in front of the Brenstville Courthouse

Digitally scanned 1912

Keys, Stanley 14-32-395

Stanley Keys "Growing up in Brentsville"

July 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Susan Emma (Beavers)

14-32-111

William "Billy" Norton Wade with his great grandmother Susan Emma (Beavers) Keys

July 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

c. 1939

Keys, Susan Emma (Beavers)

14-32-112

Four generations Susan Emma (Beavers) Keys, Lillie Myrtle (Keys) Landis, Thelma Ellen (Landis) Wade & William "Billy Norton

July 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Violet 14-03-032

IOOF Hall in Brentsville located behing Keys Store, Violet (Keys) and Grady Shoemaker

Xerox copy

Keys, Violet 14-32-139

Grady Shoemaker & Violet Keys standing in front of the Brentsville IOOF

November 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Violet 14-32-611

Violet Keys and Grady Shoemaker in front of the building used as both the MWA Camp Lodge and the IOOF Hall

July 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Violet Louellen

14-32-253

Rosie (Burch) Keys, wife of Dewey Keys and Violet Louellen Keys in front of Robert Hilman Keys' home in Brentsville, located just to the right of the store

December 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Violet Louellen

14-32-312

Violet Louellen Keys

August 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Violet Louellen

14-32-458

Grady Benjamin Shoemaker and his second wife, Violet Louellen (Keys) Shoemaker

June 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Virginia

14-32-185

Becky, Nancy and twins Johnny and Frankie Golladay. The little girl on the right is Virginia Keys

March 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Virginia

14-32-401

September 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

The Joe Keys Family

Published in Newsletter

Keys, Virginia Amelia

14-32-233

Virginia Amelia Keys, school photo

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Keys, Virginia Amelia

14-32-472

The Keys Family, April 16, 1966

September 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, W. Archie

14-23-264

Employees of the First National Bank of Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 139

Published in Book

Keys, Walter Wildman

14-32-243

Walter Wildman Keys April 16, 1893 - Jauary 4, 1960 November 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Keys, William Archie Jr.

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Keys, Willie (Wylie)

14-03-257

Robert Luther Bell, Willie (Wylie) Keys and Cora Bell Beavers

Library of Virginia, Chancery Records. Cora E. Beavers vs Samuel T. Beavers Image 4 of 75

Digitally scanned Prints

Keys, Cash

14-32-141

Spicer Keys, Joe Keys, Cash Keys, Helen Keys, David Keys and Bobby Landis

November 2006. Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

March 25, 1926

Keziah, Martha

04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Kiburz, Ava Burdett

14-03-393

Occoquan High School class of 1945 Reunion

"Potomac News" July 13, 1982, p. 45

Published in Book

1982

Kidd, Virginia & A. D.

14-20-001

Virginia & A. D. Kidd

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x6; Page: 2

Kidd, Virginia & A. D.

14-44-29

Virginia & A. D. Kidd, p. 120

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Kidwell, Evelyn

14-68-047

Occoquan High School Class of 1932

Hazel Metzger, Evelyn Kidwell, Douglas Riley, Muriel Hicks, Frank Malcolm, Melissa Lacey, Katharine Brawner, William Pearson, Mildred Hornbaker, Ardis Collins, Myrtle Hensley, Frances Hinton, Russell Bolton, Katherine Pearsons, Louis Hinton.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 77

Published in Book

1932

Kidwell, Gene

14-23-042

Catharpin's Baseball Team of 1913

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 23

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index Photo No.

Kiernan, Catherine Marie

**Compilers Notes** 

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

**Format** 

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Kilgore, Neal 14-20-020

Neal Kilgore

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x5; Page: 80

Kilgore, Neal 14-44-08

Neal Kilgore, p. 75

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri) Published in Book

Kimmell. Rov Clvde 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

14-65-076 Kincaid, Bobby (Mr.)

Mr. Bobby Kincaid

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.7) Newspaper

**Kincheloe Family** 13-01-01

Lebanon Hall

House with the Conner and Kincheloe Families standing in front. Reprint from August 22, 1999 edition of The Washington Post. Photo Prints - 5x5

**Kincheloe Family** 14-23-174

Paul. Joe. Carl. Connie Kincheloe

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 88 Published in Book

Kincheloe family 14-65-086

E. R. Conner home on Sudley Road "Lebanon Hall" with Conner and Kincheloe families

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.10)

Newspaper

Kincheloe, Beula 14-38-155

Wedding of George Schultz and Beula Kincheloe at Trinity Episcopal Church

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.112

c. 1915

Date Taken

Kincheloe, Beula & Mabel 14-23-026

Wedding party of George Schultz and Beula Kincheloe with Dr. & Mrs. Small, Mr. Young, Viola D. Proffitt, Mabel Kincheloe, Clifford B. Bear Sr., O. P. Waters Jr, Virginia Conner and Gladys Wine

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 13 Published in Book

Kincheloe, Carl 03-01-04

Chairman of Prince William County Board of Supervisors, Jack Fick, receives keys and title. Pictured left to right Mrs. William Lloyd (Ruth E.), Mrs. Norma Passage, Mrs. William Barbee, Ernestine Grafton, Jack Fick, R. B. Gossom, John Ellis, Seated: Carl Kincheloe, Bradford Lowe, R. S. Hall.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Kincheloe, Carl 03-01-05

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

> Photo Prints - 8x10 1952

Kincheloe, Carl 03-01-06

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Kincheloe, Carl 03-01-07

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Kincheloe, Carl 14-03-057

Carl Kincheloe

"The Manassas Journal" 21 Sept 1931 and 24 Sept. 1931 p. 9

Newspaper

Kincheloe, Carl 14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal.

Newspaper

Kincheloe, Connie, Mrs. 14-03-382

Young ladies of the Manassas Junior Women's Club:

Mrs. Ř. Jackson Ratcliffe, Miss Walser Conner, Mrs. Sedrick Saunders, Mrs. Jack Royer, Mrs. Paul Arrington, Mrs. Connie Kincheloe, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Jr.

Manassas Journal, 03 Apr 1942, p.1

Published in Newspaper

Kincheloe, Earl 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102 Published in Book

Kincheloe, Edna Earl 14-38-178

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company Auxiliary with Eula Bourne, Becky Dowell, Mildred Watts, Goldie Mathias, Lorene Parrish, Eleanor Hynson, Edna Earl Kincheloe, Lois Brown, Henrietta Jussaume, Orma Davis, Bibs Wheeling, Bea Barron, Ruth Slusher, Mattie Parrish and Walser Roaher

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.126

1954

Kincheloe, Gilley 14-23-153

"Gay Nineties Group" -- Virginia Ratcliffe, Walser Rohr, Frances Saunders, Kitty Arrington, Gilley Kincheloe & Libby Lunn Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 76

Published in Book

1941

Kincheloe, Gilley 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102 Published in Book

Kincheloe, Gilley 14-23-283

Kiwanis Kapers at Osbourn High School with Gilley Kincheloe, Henrietta Jussaume, Virginia Ratcliffe, Mildred McBryde and Walser rohy

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 143 Published in Book

Kincheloe, Gilley 14-38-147

Gay Nineties singing group with Dot Byrd, Virginia Ratcliffe, Walser Rohr, Frannie Saunders, Kitty Arrington, Gilley Kincheloe and Libby Lynn

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.104

c. 1943

Kincheloe, J. C. 14-03-159

The Supervisors worked closely with school officials in '58 Journal Messenger, 15 Jan 1959, p. A-8

Newspaper

Kincheloe, J. Carl 14-36-18

Men's Bible Class c. 1960 Grace Methodist Church

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 85

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Kincheloe, J. Carl 14-38-068

Birmingham owned by J. Carl Kincheloe

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 54

Kincheloe, J. Carl 14-03-358

The elder statesmen; PWC Board of Supervisors. Wheatley (Pop) Johnson and son Joseph, Francis Coffey, J. Carl Kincheloe, Robert W. Alvey, Andrew J. Donnelly and Otha J. Fitzwater.

Potomac Scene Jan. 26, 1973, p. 7

Published in Newspaper 1973

Kincheloe, J. Carl home 14-67-15

Birmingham, the farm home of J. Carl Kincheloe, antedates Civil War Days.

Published in Magazine

Kincheloe, Joe 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

Kincheloe, Mable 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Kincheloe, Maude 14-23-154

Minnie Conner & Maude Kincheloe

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 76

Published in Book

Kincheloe, Maude 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

Kincheloe, R. 14-23-130

Quantico Baseball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x6; Page: 65

Published in Book 1940

Kincheloe, Tish 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

Kincheloe, Tish 14-23-205

Children at swimming dock

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 104

Published in Book

Kincheloe, Walter 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Kincheloe, William 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Kincheloe, William J. Capt. 14-92-21

Capt. William J. Kincheloe

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Kinchloe, Mrs. Joseph

14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) May 1938

King Cemetery 16-01-405

King Cemetery (12 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

King Cemetery, Gainesville 07-09-056

King Cemetery, Gainesville

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 2007

King Cobras Band 14-91-016

The King Cobras Band (Tom Dodson, Art Faircloth, Woody O'Neill, Pat Moore, Carter White, and Ron Bukley)

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Jan. 1969, p. 19

Published in Magazine

King-Manuel Cemetery 16-01-253

King-Manuel Cemetery (2 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

King, Anne K. Leftwich 14-45-055

Anne K. Leftwich King

May 1989

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

King, Aubrey 14-66-252

Southern Railway workers: Mr. Woodyard, James King, Aubrey King and Charlie Crouch

July 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1930s/40s

King, Ed 01-17-21

Ed King, Loraine Dow, Carl Lounsbury and William Adams standing under a tree at Dumfries Court house site, about 1984

Photo Prints - 3x5

King, Edith Keys 14-03-394

Keys Family donated by Gentsia Keys Zimmerman, Oct 21, 2015.

Photos are filed in the RELIC Keys Family File

Xerox copy ca. 1930s

King, Fannie V. 16-01-405-01

Fannie V. King Cemetery Marker, King Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

King, James 14-66-252

Southern Railway workers: Mr. Woodyard, James King, Aubrey King and Charlie Crouch

July 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1930s/40s

King, John L. 16-01-000-18

Martha R. Nash, wife of John L. King, born 3 Oct 1850, Died 26 Jan 1908, Tombstone Repository.

Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

King, M. T. 16-01-253-01

M. T. King Cemetery Marker, M. T. King - Manuel Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

King, Melinds J.

14-65-033

Melinds J. KIng

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7) Newspaper

King, Raymond Meredith

14-03-394

Keys Family donated by Gentsia Keys Zimmerman, Oct 21, 2015.

Photos are filed in the RELIC Keys Family File

Xerox copy ca. 1930s

King, William "Choctaw"

14-45-056

William "Choctaw" King

May 1989

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR) Published in Newsletter

King's Crossroads School

14-37-38

Students at the King's Crossroads School, c. 1920

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 3x3, p. 133

King's Highway

14-14-40

King's Highway, Woodbridge vicinity

Fiche 86 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

King's Highway

14-47-018

King's Highway (or the Potomac Path) (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 28

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

King's Highway

14-48-10

King's Highway marker, near Ripon Lodge

Photo published in: "2008 Calendar", Historic Preservation Division, Prince William County Department of Public Works (RELIC

975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

King's Highway

14-50-26

Potomas Path on King's Highway in Woodbridge

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 57

Published in Book

King's Highway

14-58-03

Occoquan, King's Highway toward Colchester Ferry, 1920

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 89

Published in Book

Kings Highway

14-47-043

Potomac Path (later aka "Kings Highway"), with Judge Wade Ellis (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 62

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Kings Highway Oak Trees

14-49-10

Original Oaks, part of the plantings on the Old Kings Highway at Woodbridge

6 Photos

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Kingsford College** 

14-65-187

In their prime, these buildings housed seven different private schools.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation

Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Kingsley granary 07-08-013

Kingsley granary at Pilgrim's Rest

Taken by Beverly Veness

Digital Print 2013

Kinnard, Frank 14-22-160

Frank Kinnard and Thomas Hulfish

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x6;

Page:152

1949

Kinnard, Frank 14-22-161

J. H. Joynt, Frank Kinnard, Doc Hampton and Tom Hulfish's father

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:153

1947

Kinney, Ronald G. 14-28-050

Woodbridge Driver Training School with Ronald G. Kinney

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 32

Published in Book 1970

Kinsley 14-25-164

Kinsley, Buckland

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 119

Published in Book

Kinsley 14-88-082

Kinsley, home of the Delaplane Family

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Kinsley 14-88-089

Kinsley

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Kinsley building 14-88-088

Kinsley building "Uncle Tom's Cabin"

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Kinsley Cemetery 16-01-153

Kinsley Cemetery (3 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Kinsley granary 07-08-014

Kinsley granary at Pilgrim's Rest, side view

Taken by Beverly Veness

Digital Print 2013

Kinsley Mill 14-34-101

Kinsley Mill near Buckland, 2 views

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x3, p.100, q.v.

Kinsley Mill and stone granary 14-66-290

Kinsley Mill and stone granary

March 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Kinsley Mill, Buckland 14-66-086

Kinsley Mill on Broad Run east of Buckland, demolished during the 20th century

January 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine Late 19th century

Indexed As:

Description

## **Photo Collection Index**

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** Kinsley, Buckland (Part 1) 07-09-117 Kinsley, Buckland (Part 1) 6-photos Photo Prints - 4x6 1998 - 2001 Kinsley, Buckland (Part 2) 07-09-118 Kinsley, Buckland (Part 2) 6-photos Photo Prints - 4x6 1998 - 2001 Kinzie, Elbert 14-32-278 Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE) Published in Newsletter 1898

Kipp Family 14-54-50

Joanne Rettman, Artemus, Levi and Chloe Kipp

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Kirby, Barbara 14-20-011

Barbara Kirky

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x4; Page: 46

Kirby, Barbara 14-44-13

Barbara Kirby, p. 86

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Kirby, Marie Frances 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Kiser, James Michael 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Kishbauch, Kathryn Jane 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Kite, Lizzie 14-36-38

Women's Society of Christian Service, 25th Anniversary Nov. 1965. Myrtle Mitchell, Helen Eagle, Olive Fisher, Elsia Haddox. Indie Coleman, Kennie Hottle, Betty Johnson, Alverda Parrish, Jessie Blakemore, Mary Compton, Effie Marshall, Lizzie Kit, Ruth Sutphin, Helen Davids Minnie Muddiman, Sara Rice, Pearl Evans.

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 225

Kite, Wilson 14-38-072

Conner's Meat market on Center Street with E. R. Conner, Wilson Kite and T. J. Broaddus.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 56

1934

Kite, Wilson 14-65-002

Store interior with Wilson Kite, T. J. Broaddus and E. R. Conner

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 2)

Newspaper 1900

Kiwanis Club 14-38-146

Manassas Kiwanis Club Womanless Wedding

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.104

1938

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Kiwanis Club Dinner, Manassas

14-23-164

Manassas Kiwanis Club Dinner

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 83

Published in Book

**Kiwanis Halloween Party** 

14-38-148

Kiwanis Halloween Party

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 3x4, p.105

c. 1946

1970

Klawans, Jack

14-28-037

Jack Klawans Chevrolet, Inc. photo of business and owner

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 25

Published in Book

Kline House 14-03-161

Kline House in Prince William County Architectural Survey (RELIC 975.5201 Ste)

Xerox copy

Kline Memorials 14-38-083

Kline Memorials

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 62

Kline, Billy 14-23-205

Children at swimming dock

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 104

Published in Book

Kline, Donald 14-76-05

Donald Kline and Asstant County Agent L. D. Wissinger

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.9

Published in Book

Kline, John M. Jr. 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Kline, Leon 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Kline, Orrin 14-35-054

Mayor Harry P. Davis and the 1963 Council. Orrin Kline, Harry Parrish, Stewart Vetter, Garnett Carpenter, James Payne, Robert

Byrd and Eugene Worley

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 100

Kline, Orrin 14-38-180

Manassas Town Council with Orrin Kline, Mayor Davis, Harry Parrish, Stewart Vetter, Garnett Carpenter, James Payne, Robert

Byrd and Eugene Worley

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.128

1963

Kline, Virginia 14-23-219

Francis Roszel and Virginia Kline at Rohr's Store

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 114

Published in Book 1958

Knight, George 14-23-042

Catharpin's Baseball Team of 1913

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 23

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

## **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Knights of Pythias** 

14-23-011

Knights of Pythias

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 6
Published in Book

**Knights Templar Lodge** 

14-90-089

Knights Templar Lodge [7 men]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 81

Published in Book

Knox, Mrs. B. F.

14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. W. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) May 1938

Knox. William

14-03-043

Members of the Manassas High School basketball team (later to become Osbourn High School ) in 1938 included from the left Eugene Curtis, William Knox Harry Parrish, Dee Vetter, Kite Roseberry, Guy Bowers, Marvin Gillum and Dick Haydon Potomac News 30 May 2006, p. A3 & Manassas Journal Messenger, 30 May 2006, p.A3

Newspaper

**Kohn Family** 

14-23-207

Crouch and Kohn boys with woodworking project

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 105 Published in Book

Kohn, Maurice & Preston

14-23-141

Maurice & Preston Kohn

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 69
Published in Book

Kohn, Preston

14-23-184

Preston Kohn and others at Quantico upholstery shop

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 93
Published in Book

Kohn, Preston

14-23-243

Church of God note-burning with Zella Tiller, Murm Cornwell, Herbert Crouch, S. D. Pittman, Preston Kohn and Rena Crouch Cornwell

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 128 Published in Book

Kohn, Preston and Wendall

14-23-246

Preston and Wendall Kohn

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 129 Published in Book

Kohn. Rose and Maurice

14-23-175

Rose and Maurice Kohn

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 89
Published in Book

Kohn, Wayne & Wendell

14-23-233

Wayne and Wendell Kohn with ship

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 121 Published in Book

Kohn, Wayne and Wendell

14-23-167

Saylors Park Nursery train with Wayne and Wendell Kohn and David and Carl Crouch

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 84
Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Kohn, Wendell 14-23-294

Wendell Kohn and his Uncle Charlie

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 148

Published in Book

Koons, Tom 14-65-243

Universal Dynamics Draftsmen

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.10)

Newspaper

Kopp Post Office 14-63-13

Kopp Post Office

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.53

Published in Book

Kopp, VA House 14-63-51

Bob's House, Kopp, VA with Ray, Sr. playing in the front yard

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.208

Published in Book

Korzendorfer, Fritz 14-32-624

Fritz Korzendorfer making windows for the jail restoration

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)
Published in Newsletter

Kralik, Angela 14-66-296

Angela Kralik, President of Casper Minds, LLC

March 2015 Havmarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Krenkel, H. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Kruse House 14-26-115

Former Gossom/Kruse House

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 267

Published in Book

Kruse, L. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Kubin, Steve 14-66-265

Steve Kubin

November 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2014

Kullenberg, P. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Kurata, Usan, Chairman, Kuentai-USA 14-03-312

Freedom Museum in Manassas group photo. The Bull Run Observer, 18 Sept. 2015 p. 31

Xerox copy 2015

La Chapelle Restaurant 14-90-072

Presbyterian Church interiors and location of La Chapelle restaurant

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 69

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

14-25-162 La Grange

La Grange, Waterfall

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 118

Published in Book

La Grange 14-34-064

La Grange

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6, p.65 q.v.

14-66-208 La Grange

December 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

2013 Published in Magazine

La Grange 14-66-214

La Grange, front view badly vandalized.

January 2014, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine abt 1938

14-66-215 La Grange

La Grange, back view badly vandalized and inside view of arch.

January 2014, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

La Grange 14-66-216

La Grange, with overgrown landscape

January 2014, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1979

La Grange barn 14-66-033

Red Barn at La Grange

January 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

La Grange gravestones 14-66-217

La Grange gravestones moved to site a half-mile from the main house.

January 2014, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

La Grange Spring House 14-66-213

Stone Spring House at La Grange

December 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

2013 Published in Magazine

La Grange, Manor House 14-66-005

Manor house, winery at La Grange

Sep 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

La Grange, Waterfall 07-09-112

La Grange, Waterfall

7-photos

1998 Photo Prints - 4x6

La Petite hairstylists 14-28-113

La Petite Hairstylists

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 61

Published in Book 1970

Lacey, Malissa 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986 Photo Prints - 9x24

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Lacey, Melissa 14-68-047

Occoquan High School Class of 1932

Hazel Metzger, Evelyn Kidwell, Douglas Riley, Muriel Hicks, Frank Malcolm, Melissa Lacey, Katharine Brawner, William Pearson, Mildred Hornbaker, Ardis Collins, Myrtle Hensley, Frances Hinton, Russell Bolton, Katherine Pearsons, Louis Hinton.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 77

Published in Book 1932

LaCrosse, Albert Joseph 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Lafayette Day 1993 14-26-087

Lafayette Day 1993

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 198

Published in Book

Lafayette, Marquis de 01-09-26

Lafayette

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

LaGrange 14-14-25

LaGrange, (Harrison House), Haymarket vicinity

Fiche 84 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

LaGrange 14-22-026

LaGrange

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:31

LaGrange 14-47-023

LaGrange (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 33

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

LaGrave, Joe 14-32-030

Melody Sue & Joe LaGrave

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

LaGrave, Joe & Melody 14-32-048

Joe & Melody LaGrave

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

LaGrave, Melody Sue 14-32-030

Melody Sue & Joe LaGrave

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Lake Jackson 14-13-088

4-H picnic at Lake Jackson

Photo No.: CUL0091 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Lake Jackson 14-28-017

Lake Jackson horses grazeing

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 13 (color)

Published in Book 1970

Lake Jackson 02-21-24

Lake Jackson at Route #234

Slides Sep 82

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Lake Jackson 14-90-099

Virginia Public Service Dam, forming Lake Jackson [view of dam and lake]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 92

Published in Book

Lake Jackson Dam 14-28-106

Lake Jackson Dam at Occoquan Creek

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 7, page 58 (color)

Published in Book 1970

Lake Jackson Dam 14-32-186

Lake Jackson Dam, under construction

March 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Lake Jackson Dam 14-65-083

An early shot of the Lake Jackson Dam when the sluice gate was in operation as part of an electric generating plant. 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.8)

Newspaper

Lake Jackson Dam 14-32-576

Lake Jackson Dam under construction

July 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Lake Jackson Dam on the Occoquan 14-03-359

Manassas celebrates 100 years of history, photos courtesy of Paul Arrington

Potomac News, May 11, 1973, p. B 5

Published in Newspaper

Lake Jakcson 14-13-090

4-H picnic at Lake Jackson

Photo No.: CUL0090 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Lake Manassas 02-21-75

Lake Manassas with Bull Run Mountains (aerial view)

Slides

Lake Manassas 02-21-76

Lake Manassas

Slides

Lake Manassas Peninsula 02-21-73

Lake Manassas Peninsula (aerial view)

Slides

Lake Manassas Peninsula 02-21-86

Lake Manassas Peninsula (aerial view)

Slides

Lake Mill Motel 05-01-20

Lake Hill Motel, U. S. Highway 1 - 16 miles south of Washington DC, Woodbridge VaA

In the collection of the Boston Public Library, The Tichnor Brothers Collection

Xerox copy

Lake Ridge 02-21-22

Lake Ridge (3 slides)

Slides Sep 82

Lake Ridge 14-65-135

Village of Lake Ridge model homes

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section,

p.12)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Lake, Maury 14-45-057

Maury Lake Nov 1991

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Lamb, Charles 14-45-058

Charles Lamb Oct 2005

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Lamb's Creek School 14-32-547

Lamb's Creek School, King George County, VA

February 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Lambert, Alick 16-01-158-02

Alick Lambert Cemetery Marker, Lambert Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Lancaster, Mary Crawford 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Land Patents, marker 01-11-02-11

Early Land Patents, Prince William County historical Marker

Film roll no. 35947

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Landes, Charles 14-76-13

Charles Landes ran the hog show.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.29

Published in Book

Landis, Bobby 14-32-141

Spicer Keys, Joe Keys, Cash Keys, Helen Keys, David Keys and Bobby Landis

November 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter March 25, 1926

Landis, David 14-32-140

Bert Snouffer, Jimmy Shoemaker and David Landis on Bert's 80th Birthday.

November 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Landis, David 14-32-236

2007 Brentsville School Reunion

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Landis, David 14-32-246

**David Landis** 

November 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Landis, David 14-32-411

Brentsville School 2009 Class Reunion

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Landis, David 14-32-459

David Landis and Louise Keys taken at Ermine and Thelma Wade home on "D" Street, Washing. David and Thelma are brother & sister.

June 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1942/43

Landis, David Lee 14-32-158

David Lee Landis

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)
Published in Newsletter

Landis, Lila 14-32-120

The Willing Helpers Club

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Landis, Lilly Myrtle Keys 14-32-112

Four generations Susan Emma (Beavers) Keys, Lillie Myrtle (Keys) Landis, Thelma Ellen (Landis) Wade & William "Billy Norton Wade

July 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Landis, Lilly Myrtle Keys 14-32-167

Lilly Myrtle Keys Landis

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Landis, Myrtle Keys 14-32-319

Bill Wade with his grandmother, Myrtle Keys Landis

September 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Landis, Thelma 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Landis, Thelma Ellen 14-32-112

Four generations Susan Emma (Beavers) Keys, Lillie Myrtle (Keys) Landis, Thelma Ellen (Landis) Wade & William "Billy Norton Wade

July 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Landis, Thelma Ellen 14-32-501

Thelma Ellen (Landis) Wade on her wedding day, March 21, 1935

, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Landsdowne, A. 14-64-071

A. Lansdowne, Youth Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 13

Published in Book

Landsdowne, D. 14-64-069

D. Lansdowne, Youth Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 13

Published in Book

Lane Cemetery (Evergreen) 16-04-01

Evergreen Cemetery before cleanup

Digitally scanned Prints November 2003

Indexed As:
Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Description '		on maox	
Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Lane Cemetery (Evergreen)		16-04-02	
Evergreen Cemetery after cleanup			
	Digitally scanned Prints		February 2005
Lane Cemetery (evergreen)		16-04-03	
Stone grave marker with "E. G. B"			
	Digitally scanned Prints		
Lane Cemetery (Evergreen)		16-04-04	
Stone Cemetery marker with initials	Digitally seemed Prints		
	Digitally scanned Prints		
Lane cemetery (Evergreen)  Lane Marker (grave marker)		16-04-05	
Lane Marker (grave marker)	Digitally scanned Prints		
Lane Cemetery (Evergreen)	and the second s	16-04-06	
Grave stone		10-04-00	
	Digitally scanned Prints		November 2003
Lane Cemetery (Evergreen)		16-04-07	
View of cemetery area			
	Digitally scanned Prints		February 2005
Lane Cemetery (Evergreen)		16-04-08	
View of stones in cemetery	D: " " I I I I I I		A "LOOGE
	Digitally scanned Prints		April 2005
Lane Cemetery (Evergreen)		16-04-09	
Lane Marker, Evergreen Cemetery	Digitally scanned Prints		February 2005
Lane Cemetery (Evergreen)	- 19.1,	16-04-10	,
View of cemetery			
,	Digitally scanned Prints		
Lane, Mary D.		16-04-11	
Lane Stone rubbing (Mary D. Lane)			
	Digitally scanned Prints		
Lane, Ronnie		14-23-293	
Robbie and Dwayne Thorpe and Ron		Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size	· 2v4· Dogo: 149
1 Hoto published in 1 Times William Co	Published in Book	ast, (NEETO 973.327 1 01), prioto size	. 3x4, 1 age. 140
Langley's Mill (No. 29, Vol.I)		19-01	
Photographs taken at the maneuvers	near Manassas, Va		
	Photo Prints - 8x10		September 1904
Langyher, Jacob Mill		14-66-291	
Jacob Langyher's second mill on Broa			
March 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RE	Published in Magazine		
Langyher's Mill		14-34-099	
Langyher's Mill			
Photo published in "This Was Prince	William", 1978 edition (R	ELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6, p.9	9, q.v.
Lansdowne Log House, Waterfall		07-09-203	
Lansdowne Log House, Waterfall			
2-photos	Photo Prints - 4x6		2001
	1 11010 1 111113 - 470		2001

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Lansdowne, A.
A. Lansdowne, Senior Choir

14-64-039

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Lansdowne, A.

14-64-055

A. Lansdowne, Gospel Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Lansdowne, Annie

14-64-013

Annie Lansdowne, Chairperson of Deaconesses

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 9

Published in Book

Lansdowne, Annie

14-64-088

Annie Lansdowne, Floral Ministry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 14

Published in Book

#### Lansdowne, Annie Mae Robertson

14-03-388

Laura Washington Lansdowne, Flora Lansdowne, Annie Mae Robertson Lansdowne, Naomi Gaskins, Mary Washington Bushrod at site of Antioch School #3, in Waterfall area (known as Bridgett Town or Bridgetown).

Bull Run Observer, 24 Aug 2007, p.1

Published in Newspaper

Lansdowne, B.

975.52732), p. 12

Mr. B. Lansdowne, Director, Gospel Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket ( RELIC

Published in Book

Lansdowne, B.

14-64-074

14-64-049

B. Lansdowne, Youth Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 13

Published in Book

Lansdowne, D.

14-64-037

D. Lansdowne, Senior Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Lansdowne, Flora

14-64-015

Flora Lansdowne, Deaconess

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 9

Published in Book

Lansdowne, Flora

14-64-125

Deaconess Flora Lansdowne, Member of Distinction

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 54

Published in Book

Lansdowne, Flora

14-03-388

Laura Washington Lansdowne, Flora Lansdowne, Annie Mae Robertson Lansdowne, Naomi Gaskins, Mary Washington Bushrod at site of Antioch School #3, in Waterfall area (known as Bridgett Town or Bridgetown).

Bull Run Observer, 24 Aug 2007, p.1

Published in Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

## **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Lansdowne, H. 14-64-028

H. Lansdowne, Trustee Chairman

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 10

Published in Book

Lansdowne, L. 14-64-036

L. Lansdowne, Senior Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Lansdowne, Laura 14-64-032

Laura Lansdowne, Finance Committee

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 11

Published in Book

Lansdowne, Laura 14-64-089

Laura Lansdowne, Culinary Ministry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 14

Published in Book

Lansdowne, Laura 14-64-094

The Never Idle Ministry, President Laura Lansdowne

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 15

Published in Book

Lansdowne, Laura Washington 14-03-388

Laura Washington Lansdowne, Flora Lansdowne, Annie Mae Robertson Lansdowne, Naomi Gaskins, Mary Washington Bushrod at site of Antioch School #3, in Waterfall area (known as Bridgett Town or Bridgetown).

Bull Run Observer, 24 Aug 2007, p.1

Published in Newspaper

Lansdowne, Marilyn 14-64-080

Marilyn Lansdowne, Usher

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 13

Published in Book

Lansdowne, R. 14-64-063

R. Lansdowne, Youth Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 13

Published in Book

Lansdowne, Sarah 14-64-020

Sarah Lansdowne, Deaconess

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 9

Published in Book

Lansdowne, Sarah 14-64-126

Deaconess Sarah Lansdowne, Member of Distinction

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 54

Published in Book

Lansing, Hilda Cline 14-23-047

Hilda Cline Lansing in 1918 (view of her back)

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 26 Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Lansing, Lee 14-03-365

Debra Black Ross unveils historic marker at Rippon Lodge with Adm. Richard Blackburn Black, Mrs. Black and Lee Lansing.

Potomac News, Apr 21, 1975

Published in Newspaper

Laposay, Brian 14-66-159

VOF Executive Director Bob Lee, Deputy Director for Policy and Acquisitions Leslie Grayson and Brian Laposay part-time BRMNA Ranger.

January 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Larkin Cemetery, Wellington 07-09-111

Larkin Cemetery, Wellington

7-photos

Dawkins Ridge Subdivision

Wellington Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Larkin House, Wellington 07-09-040

Snap Larkin House, Wellington

4-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Larkin, Elizabeth Jackson 14-03-185

Elizabeth Jackson Larkin

Jane Larkin Howard Buchanan collection

Digitally scanned Prints

Larkin, L. A. 14-15-30

1923 picture of original Peoples National Bank building with A. A. Hooff, G. R. Ratcliffe, T. H. Lion, L. A. Larkin and M. M. Ellis Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 37, q.v.

Larkin, L. A. 14-03-182

L. A. Larkin, Jr, Bethel Military Academy

Jane Larkin Howard Buchanan collection

Digitally scanned Prints ca1882

Larkin, L. A. farm house (No. 68, Vol. II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Larkin, Lucien Alexander 14-03-183

Lucien Alexander Larkin, Jr.

Jane Larkin Howard Buchanan collection

Digitally scanned Prints

Larkin, Lucretia Norvell 14-03-184

Lucretia Norvell Larkin

Jane Larkin Howard Buchanan collection

Digitally scanned Prints

Larkin, Mrs. R. B. 14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. W. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden,

Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) May 1938

Larkington 14-03-186

Larkington purchased 1791 by Thomas Larkin Jane Larkin Howard Buchanan collection

Digitally scanned Prints

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 479

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Larrimer, James Harvey

14-32-563

James Harvey Larrimer, Major. Killed Brentsville Feb. 14, 1864

February 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

abt 1861

Larsen, Ralph

14-39-12

Manassas "White Rose" Baseball team with Bernard Trimmer, Walter Sanders, Allison Hooff, Ralph Larsen, Noel Lynn, Sr., Walker Merchant, Roland Utterback, Willard Perason, Wilbur Saunders, Clement Cornwell, Laycock, Billy Bryant, Charles Trimmer, Raymond Davis, Alton Mills, Bill Utterback and "Brother" Compton

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 77

Larson, Beth 14-71-001

Archaeology at Marine Corps Base Quantico Fiscal Years 2010-2011(10 photos including cannon ball, Dr. Gordon Watts, Isabella Pease, Beth Larson and shipwreck in the Potomac River

The Datum Point, Newsletter of the Northern Virginia Chapter of the Archaeological Society of Virginia (RELIC MAG), October 2011

Published in Newsletter

Larson, Sandra 14-91-052

Sandra Larson

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Apr. 1969, p. 4

Published in Magazine

Lasrkin, W. W., Lieutenant 14-86-19

Lieutenant W. W. Larkin

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Latern Inn 14-91-039

Lantern Inn restaurant

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) May 1969, p. 12

Published in Magazine

Latham Family property (Snow Hill)

14-66-171

Snow Hill property aerial photo then owned by the Latham Families.

March 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1937

Latham, Carroll H. 14-66-365

Carroll H. Latham

June 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine ca 1949

Latham, Edith 14-91-024

Mrs. Edith Latham, Gainesville District of School Board "Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Feb. 1969, p. 9

Published in Magazine

Latham, Edith 14-03-392

Prince William County School Board; John Pattie, John M. Oleyar, Marion W. Dickens, T. Clay wWod, Stuart M. Beville, Richard C. Hayden, Edith Latham and F. M. Lynn.

Published in "Jay Dee Yearbook" 1962, p. 4 (ask at RELIC Desk for more information)

Published in Book 1962

Latimer, Joseph W. 13-02-45

Joseph W. Latimer

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Latimer, Joseph White 14-17-16

Joseph White Latimer

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 80

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Latimer, Joseph White

14-45-059

Joseph White Latimer

Sep 1985

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Latimer, Joseph White

14-32-465

Joseph White Latimer from the book "The Boy Major of the Confederacy" by David T. Myers

August 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Laundry, Manassas Industrial School

14-51-06

Carpenter Shop and Laundry (1901-02 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

Laverty, Larry& Ruby

14-54-52

Larry & Ruby Laverty
Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Law Library 02-10-05

Law Library

Woman with books

Photo Prints - 8x10

Lawler, Jane 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Lawler, Mildred 14-13-006

Manassas Tomoto Canning Club with (L-R) Jesse Payne, Muriel Arey, Ollie Hornbaker, Unknown, Dorothy Button, Hope Hill, Esther Dickens, Mildred Lawler, Marie Leachman, Emily Johnson (agent 1911-16), Myrtle Johnson, Unknown, Marian Lewis, Ella Agnew (agent 1910-20), Dorothy Merrill

Photo No.: CUL0001 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1913/14

Lawler, Quentin 14-65-005

Quentin Lawler takes one of the last papers from the old Goss Printing Press.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 2)

Newspaper

Lawler, Quentin house 14-66-065

Quentin Lawler House

August 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Lawler, Quintin F., Jr. 14-65-037

Quintin F. Lawler, Jr.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Lawn, The 14-22-087

The Lawn home of Charles Green family

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:84

1880

Lawn, The 14-34-128

The Lawn, Greenwich

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6, p.128, q.v.

Lawn, The 14-66-205

The Lawn, as it appeared about 1890

October 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Lawn, The 14-66-206

The Lawn, home to Mr. & Mrs. Bud Ross since 1965. October 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2013

Lawnvale barn 14-88-100

Lawnvale barn

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Lawnvale, Catharpin 07-09-144

Lawnvale, Catharpin

4-photos

4470 Sudley Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2001

Lawnvale, out buildings 14-88-101

Lawnvale, out buildings

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Lawrence, Andrea 14-91-051

Andrea Lawrence

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Apr. 1969, p. 4
Published in Magazine

Lawrence, Bill 14-20-010

Bill Lawrence

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x6; Page: 40

Lawrence, Bill 14-44-30

Bill Lawrence, p. 122

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Laws Auction Co. 14-28-055

Laws Auction Co.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 34

Published in Book 1970

Laws, H. Layton "Sonny" 14-20-027

H. Layton "Sonny" Laws

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x6; Page: 108

Laws, H. Layton "Sonny" 14-44-31

H. Layton "Sonny" Laws, p. 124

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Lawson, Bill 14-65-241

Johnson Tool & Die Co.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.9)

Newspaper

Lawson, Cherie Le(e) 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Lawson, Jeanine 14-32-612

Jeannine Lawson, Board of County Supervisors, Brentsville District

Sept 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Lawson, Melanie

14-54-51

Melanie Lawson

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Lawson, Susie

14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson, Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

Laycock, Mr. 14-39-12

Manassas "White Rose" Baseball team with Bernard Trimmer, Walter Sanders, Allison Hooff, Ralph Larsen, Noel Lynn, Sr., Walker Merchant, Roland Utterback, Willard Perason, Wilbur Saunders, Clement Cornwell, Laycock, Billy Bryant, Charles Trimmer, Raymond Davis, Alton Mills, Bill Utterback and "Brother" Compton

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 77

Layton House 14-03-077

Layton House being moved

Photo published in "Bull Run Observer" Feb. 16, 2007, p. 1

Le Roy Family 14-54-55

Mark, Linda, Nancy Stephanie Heslopand Ashley Heslop Le Roy Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Leach, Fanny 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Leach, Frank Mrs.

14-65-264

Bethlehem Good Housekeepers' Club in 1968

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)
Newspaper

Leach, Joyce 14-13-017

4-H Club picnic at Davis Beach with Joyce Leach (Greenwich Club), Doris Jean Woodyard (Occoquan Club) and Betty Anne Blakeman (Manassas Club)

Photo No.: CUL0123 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 11 Jul 1941

Leach, Martha 14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Leachman, C. C. store 14-58-55

Country Store [C. C. Leachman]

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 297

Published in Book

Leachman, J. P. 14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Leachman, J. P. 14-03-198

J. P. Leachman

Manassas Journal 19 May 1911, p. 37

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Leachman, Marie 14-13-006

Manassas Tomoto Canning Club with (L-R) Jesse Payne, Muriel Arey, Ollie Hornbaker, Unknown, Dorothy Button, Hope Hill, Esther Dickens, Mildred Lawler, Marie Leachman, Emily Johnson (agent 1911-16), Myrtle Johnson, Unknown, Marian Lewis, Ella Agnew (agent 1910-20), Dorothy Merrill

Photo No.: CUL0001 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1913/14

Leachman, Marie 14-65-105

Marie Leachman, now Mrs. Marie Janney, member of the tomato club in 1911

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Leake, Daivd 14-66-127

David Leake, Haymarket's mayor 2012

July 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Leake, G. (?) 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Leary's Store 14-25-045

John Leary's General Mercantile Store, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 46

Published in Book

Leathers, Martha 14-54-53

Martha Leathers

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Lebanon Hall 13-01-01

Lebanon Hall

House with the Conner and Kincheloe Families standing in front. Reprint from August 22, 1999 edition of The Washington Post.

Photo Prints - 5x5

Lebanon Hall 14-15-11

Lebanon Hall, the Stever house.

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo 3x4, p. 28, q.v.

Lebanon Hall 14-25-088

Lebanon Hall, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 76

Published in Book

Lebanon Hall 14-38-135

E. R. Conner Family in front of their home Lebanon Hall

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x3, p.96

1911

Ledman, Hornbaker Bradford

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical information for various people in the photo]

14-03-232

Published in Newsletter ca. 1912

Lee Farm Gate 14-58-14

Freestone Point Fairfax - Lee Farm Gate

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 95

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Lee Highway, 16211 07-09-071

Buckland Methodist Church

3-photos

16211 Lee Highway

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Lee Highway, 4604 07-09-015

Mill Park House

4604 Lee Highway

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Lee Monument, "Light-Horse Harry" 14-50-15

Light-Horse Harry Lee Monument at Leesylvania "The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 33

Published in Book

Lee-Fairfax Home 06-01-02

Photo taken about 1920 of the 'Lee-Fairfax' home foundations. House burned 1910

View of chimney

Photo prints - 7x9

Lee-Fairfax House 14-17-01

Lee-Fairfax House Site

View of chimney

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 8x10 (color); page: cover

Lee, Angie 14-32-522

Harry and Angie Lee at their wedding reception, June 25, 1950

June 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Lee, Angie 14-32-523

Angie Lee's senior school picture

June 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Lee, Bob 14-66-159

VOF Executive Director Bob Lee, Deputy Director for Policy and Acquisitions Leslie Grayson and Brian Laposay part-time BRMNA Ranger.

January 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Lee, Charlotte 14-66-134

Sister Charlotte Lee

July 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Lee, George 14-26-088

Lafayette Day 1993 with James Shepard, Robert Mayer, Charles Leonard and George Lee

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 198

Published in Book

Lee, Henry 14-34-037

Henry "Light Horse Harry" Lee III

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x2 p.38, q.v.

Lee, Henry "Light-Horse Harry" 14-50-12

Henry "Light-horse Harry" Lee, 1756-1818

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 25

Published in Book

Lee, Henry III marker 01-02-09

Henry Lee III, marker on Route 1

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Indexed As:

## **Photo Collection Index**

Description Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** Lee, Lighthorse Harry 01-09-09 Light Horse Harry Lee SEE "NEGATIVES BOX" Lee, Margaret 16-01-000-11 In Memory of Margaret Lee, who departed this life April 25, 1817, aged 76 yrs Grave marker, Tombstone Repository. Digitally scanned Prints January 2010 Lee. Matthew House 08-06-154 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Same building difference view. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Lee, Matthew House 08-06-159 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Two story brick building. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Lee, Matthew House 08-06-153 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope " Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Stone and wood frame building w/stone end collapsing. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Lee, Matthew House 08-06-155 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "\_\_\_\_ Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Stone end view. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Lee, Matthew House 08-06-156 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope " Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Wooden end of building w/brick outer layer collapsing. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Lee, Matthew House 08-06-157 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Stone end of building. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Lee, Matthew House 08-06-158 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope " Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Distant view of building. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Lee, Philip Henry Sr. 14-66-357 Philip Henry Lee Sr. built the present home at Cerro Gordo in the early 130s. April 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY) Published in Magazine Lee, R. E. Lodge 14-03-099 Odd Fellows Lodge, Dumfries. R. E. Lee Lodge 221 (2 men and a cake) from Suzanne S. Ray suzray@verizon.net (image - 3jpg)

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Lee, Robert E. 14-35-003

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x2, p. 5

Lee, Robert E. Gen. 14-66-140

Gen. T. J. (Stonewall) Jackson, Gen. Joseph E. Johnson, Gen. Robert E. Lee

Gen. Robert E. Lee looking eastward into Thoroughfare Gap as the battle unfolded on Aug. 26, 1862.

August 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1880s

Lee, Thos. Farm (No. 40 & 47, Vol.I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Lee, W. H. F. 14-36-05

Confederate Monument with John R. Tillett, E. E. Meredith, General Huston, J. R. T. Thornton, Rev. Dr. Davis, General W. H. F. Lee, Jno. W. Daniel, Gen William H. Payne, R. Taylor Scott, sketch

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x4, p. 40

Lee, William Fitzhugh 14-48-08

Capt William Fitzhugh Lee and Civil War graffiti at Ben Lomond

Photo published in: "2008 Calendar", Historic Preservation Division, Prince William County Department of Public Works (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Lee's Farm (No. 37, Vol.I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Leeslyvania 14-25-017

Leesylvania, grave marker

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 27

Published in Book

Leesylvania 01-02-08

Leesylvania, Prince William County historical marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Leesylvania 04-01-40

Lee-Fairfax home Leesylvania

Same as photo no. 06-01-02. Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [10-31-80]

Other Media

Leesylvania 06-01-03

Foundation of "Bank Barn", built against the hill with stables on lower lever, giving added protection against cold for the animals

Stone wall

Photo Prints - 8x10

Leesylvania 06-01-04

Outside of chimney of Lee-Fairfax house, possible build before 1700, burned 1910

Chimney

Photo Prints - 3x5

Leesylvania 06-01-05

Site of hillside garden between mansion foundations and Lee-Fairfax burial ground

Woods

Photo Prints - 3x5

Leesylvania 06-01-06

Foundations of 'Leesylvania' mansion, separate kitchen building on crest of ridge overlook Potomac River, now exposed by roadway cut

Embankment

Photo Prints - 3x5

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Leesylvania 06-01-07

View of Lee-Fairfax ruins, interior showing fireplace openings, covered by vines

Chimney

Photo Prints - 3x5

Leesylvania 06-01-08

Grave Stones Gravestones

Photo Prints - 3x5

Leesylvania 04-01-40A

Lee-Fairfax home Leesylvania

Same as photo no. 06-01-02. Original of 04-01-40

Photo Prints - 6x8

Leesylvania 06-01-01

Graves of Henry Fairfax (aged 74) and his 3rd wife Elizabeth Lindsay (aged 56 years). Daughter of Thomas Lindsay of "The Mount" at Idylwood, NE of Falls Church. He died Oct. 6, 1847, she died one month later, Nov. 6, 1847

Two grave stones

Photo Prints - 7x10

Leesylvania 06-01-02

Photo taken about 1920 of the 'Lee-Fairfax' home foundations. House burned 1910

View of chimney

Photo prints - 7x9

Leesylvania 14-14-03

Ruins of House Site of Leesylvania

Fiche 81 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Leesylvania 14-22-166

Leesylvania aerial views

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x4;

Page:161

1937 & 1988

Leesylvania 14-34-036

Leesylvania, view of surviving chimney

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x4 p.38, q.v.

Leesylvania 14-50-14

Fairfax House Chimney at Leesylvania

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 32

Published in Book 1935

Leesylvania 02-21-42

Leesylvania, aerial (4 slides)

Slides Oct 87

Leesylvania 02-21-50

RF & P RR Bridge, Leesylvania, aerial

Slides Oct 97

Leesylvania 02-21-51

R F & P RR Bridge Leesylvania, aerial

Slides Oct 97

Leesylvania 02-21-52

Leesylvania, aerial

Slides Oct 97

Leesylvania 14-58-15

Neabsco Creek, Henry Fairfax Tomb, Leesylvania

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 95

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Leesylvania State Park

14-47-016

Leesylvania State Park (2 pictures) Remains of a brick chimney and drawing of plantation.

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 26, 56, 57 & back cover

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Leesylvania State Park

14-50-37

Freestone Point on the Potomac River in Leesylvania State Park

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 94

Published in Book

Lefebvre, Edith 14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Lefebvre, Mrs. Ethel 14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Leggett Department Store** 

Leggett Department Store

14-28-059

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 35

Published in Book 1970

1958

Leggett Store 14-65-082

Leggett's Store in the Westgate Plaza

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Leggett, Joseph S. Mr. and Mrs. home

14-87-15

Home of Mr. and Mrs. Joseph S. Leggett at 633 Longstreet Dr.

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media

LeHew, Jonathan B. Pvt. 14-92-14

Pvt. Jonathan B. LeHew, Co. D.

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Lehman, John 14-65-241

Johnson Tool & Die Co.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.9)

Newspaper

Leitch, Martha 14-20-006

Buckland Tavern with Martha Leitch and Rhabi & Mollie Bilhoff

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x6; Page: 22

Leitch, Martha 14-44-21

Martha Leitch, p. 104

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Leitch, Mr. & Mrs. Vernon 08-03-04

Home of Mr. and Mrs. Vernon Leitch 'Deerlick Cottage'

PRWMCO-BUCK-7

Photo Prints - 7x8

LeJeune, John A. 14-23-050

General John A. LeJeune and General Smedly Butler

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 28

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Leman, Bonnie

4-H Club Dress Review Winners with Bonnie Leman, right.

Photo No.: CUL0128 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://Imagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) c1938

Lemmers, C. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

14-13-032

Lemming, A. farm 14-53-06

A. Limming farm, photograph by Charles Gerner

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.137

Published in Book 1934

Leo, James J. 14-38-119

Osbourne High School boys basketball team with coach James Leo

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.85

1950

Leon, J. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Leonard, Charles 14-26-088

Lafayette Day 1993 with James Shepard, Robert Mayer, Charles Leonard and George Lee

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 198

Published in Book

Leonard, Dorothy 14-26-002

Mrs. Dorothy Leonard, Former Councilwoman of Haymarket

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: ii

Published in Book

Leonard, Evelyn 14-54-54

Evelyn Leonard

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Leonard, Madeline 14-23-189

Osbourn Majorettes: Madeline Leonard, Bobbie Taylor, Ann Ratcliffe, Carol Breeden and Betty Jan Lowe

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96

Published in Book

Leonard, Rosamond 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Leonard, Thomas Michael 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Lepper family 01-25-21

Mr. & Mrs. Lepper, Sr. Mr & Mrs. Fred Lepper. Baby =Russell Lepper, children = Lottie & Harry Bowen Grandmother Dodd, Mrs.

Bowen, Miss Adelaid Lepper

Photo Prints - 4x5

Lepper, Fred 01-25-06

Old Post Office at Waterfall. Uncle Fred Lepper with bicycle

Photo Prints - 4x5

Lepper, Fred 14-66-054

Old Waterfall Post Office with Fred Lepper on bicycle. May 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 490

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Lepper, Russell & Rosie

01-25-03

Aunt Lou Howdershells home at Hagley. Baby = Russell Lepper, Children = Smith boys. Old Uncle John, Grandma Smith, Aunt

Rosie Lepper

Photo Prints - 4x5

Leppert, Fred 14-22-080

Waterfall post office with Fred Leppert

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:81

LeRoy House 14-42-05

Madison Shop formerly Leroy House

Photo published in "Haymarket Virginia" 2006 Calendar (RELIC 975.52732HAY)

ca 1900

Lesko, Jerald 14-77-02

PWC Motor Cycle Squad

Patomac News Newspaper (11 May 1990)

Xerox copy 1970

Leslie, Lillie M. 16-01-048-03

Lillie M. Leslie, Quantico Baptist Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Lester, Cathleen Elizabeth 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Levine, Elaine Hartley 14-03-417

Mrs. Elaine Hartley Levine, artist.

Journal Messenger, 15 Aug. 1968 p. A 10.

Published in Newspaper

Lewi, Stephen J. 14-45-060

Dr. Stephen J. Lewis

Feb. 1988

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Lewis Estate 14-03-216

The Meadows (The Lewis Estate), Rt. 234, Sudley Road, Manassas VA

Color Print

Photo Prints - 3x4 11-26-2010

Lewis family 14-16-08

Esther (Smith) Lewis, Laurence Lewis, Kaye Lewis

Digitally scanned Prints

Lewis Farm 14-88-105

Lewis Farm on Sudley Road

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Lewis Farm, Manassas 07-09-037

Lewis Farm, Manassas

5-photos

Near Manassas Mall

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Lewis House 14-52-09

Portici III, the Lewis House

"Portici, Portrait of a Middling Plantation in Piedmont Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.27

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Lewis-Catharpin Cemetery** 

16-01-505

Lewis - Catharpin Cemetery (5 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Lewis-Dawson Cemetery** 

16-01-345

Lewis-Dawson Cemetery (4 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Lewis-Montgomery Cemetery** 

16-01-055

Lewis-Montgomery Cemetery (2 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

19-01

Lewis, A. Farm & Water Tank (No. 60, Vol.II)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10

September 1904

Lewis, Adelaide 16-01-141-01

Drummond Wheeler, Jane Wheeler, William Wheeler, Ann Elzabeth Wheeler, Mary Elizabeth Wheeler, William Leonard Wheeler, Julia Ann Wheeler, Cora Ann Wheeler, Mary Adelaide Wheeler, Amanda Wheeler, and Adelaide Lewis

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Lewis, Anna Mae

14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

Lewis, Ashly, Mrs.

14-65-263

1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Lewis, Bing

14-23-130

Quantico Baseball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x6; Page: 65

Published in Book 1940

Lewis, C. W. Mrs.

14-65-263

1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Lewis, Charles W. Mr and Mrs. home

14-87-11

14-65-094

"Rosemount" home of Mr. and Mrs. Charles W. Lewis

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media 1954

Lewis, Dan

Old Manassas Band with Dan Lewis, Danny Bell, J. I. Randall, G. Raymond Ratcliffe, Jeff Conner, Frank May, Wilson Wenrich 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section",

p.2)

Newspaper

Lewis, F. W. 16-01-505-03

F. W. L(ewis) Cemetery marker, Lewis-Catharpin Cemetery [initials only]

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Lewis, F. W. Farm "Portice" (No. 37, Vol.I)

19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10

September 1904

Lewis, Fannie & Frank

14-52-06

Fannie & Frank Lewis

"Portici, Portrait of a Middling Plantation in Piedmont Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.19

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Lewis, Francis Montgomery** 

14-45-061

Frances Montgomery Lewis Jr.

Nov 1993, Sep 1994

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Lewis, Frank and Fannie

14-66-228

14-23-202

Frank and Fannie Lewis

March 2014, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag Hay)

Published in Newsletter

ca late 1800s

Lewis, Lucy

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102
Published in Book

Lewis, Marian 14-13-006

Manassas Tomoto Canning Club with (L-R) Jesse Payne, Muriel Arey, Ollie Hornbaker, Unknown, Dorothy Button, Hope Hill, Esther Dickens, Mildred Lawler, Marie Leachman, Emily Johnson (agent 1911-16), Myrtle Johnson, Unknown, Marian Lewis, Ella Agnew (agent 1910-20), Dorothy Merrill

Photo No.: CUL0001 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1913/14

Lewis, Marion 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102 Published in Book

Lewis, Marion 14-40-21

Peace Maidens at the 1911 Jubilee included Marion Lewis and Marie Janney Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 46

Lewis, Marion L. 14-45-061

Marion L. Lewis

Aug 1986

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Lewis, Mrs. Ashby 14-39-07

Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39

1921

Lewis, Mrs. C. W. 14-39-07

Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39

1921

Lewis, Mrs. P. 14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) May 1938

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Lewis, Robert Lee

Robert Lee Lewis

"Portici, Portrait of a Middling Plantation in Piedmont Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.27

Published in Book

Lewis, Robert Mrs. 14-65-264

Bethlehem Good Housekeepers' Club in 1968

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

14-52-11

Newspaper

Lewis, Rosa Belle 14-52-10

Rosa Belle Lewis

"Portici, Portrait of a Middling Plantation in Piedmont Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.27

Published in Book

Lewis, Sarah Elizabeth 14-03-324

Miss Sarah Elizabeth Lewis, Daughter of C. F. M. Lewis, winner of the American Legion Beauty Contest

Manassas Journal 31 May 1984 p. 1

Newspaper 1984

Lewis, Vicki Dean 14-03-363

B. Osward Robinson and Vicki Dean Lewis. The Journal Messenger, Oct. 12, 1973, p. 13 B

Published in Newspaper

Libeau building 14-88-097

Libeau building

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Libeau House 14-88-079

Libeau House at Limstrong Corner

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Libeau House, Limstrong-Bradley 07-09-065

Libeau House, Limstrong-Bradley

6-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 18 Jul 1997

Libeau Row 14-25-141

Libeau Row, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 104

Other Media

Liberia 04-02-05

Liberia front outside view

Photo Prints - 4x6

Liberia 14-14-27

Liberia, Manassas, Va.

Fiche 84 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Liberia 14-15-09

Liberia, pre-Civil War home near Manassas, was built in 1829 by William J. Weir.

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); hoto size 3x4, p. 26, q.v.

Liberia 14-15-10

Plague at Liberia

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4,p. 26, g.v.

Liberia 14-17-18

Liberia

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 83

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index Photo No.

Liberia 14-22-044

**Format** 

Liberia with barn

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 5x7;

Page:48

14-22-045 Liberia

Liberia living room mantle

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 7x10;

Page:49

Liberia 14-23-133

Mr. & Mrs. I. J. Breeden in front of Liberia Manson

Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 66

Published in Book

Liberia 14-25-006

Liberia surrounded by Union forces in 1862

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 17

Published in Book

Liberia 14-25-085

Liberia, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 75

Published in Book

Liberia 14-34-081

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x3, p.81 q.v.

Liberia 14-34-082

Liberia historic site marker

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x3, p.81 q.v.

Liberia 14-35-005

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 3x4, p. 8

Liberia 14-38-025

Liberia with attached structures

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p. 25

1862

Date Taken

Liberia 14-38-040

Liberia and encampment of McDowell's personal guard

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p. 34

1862

Liberia 14-40-01

Liberia with Union forces

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)3x4, p. viii

1862

Liberia 14-50-25

Liberia around the time of the Civil War

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 53

Published in Book

14-67-12 Liberia

General Beauregard's Headquarters, on the outskirts of Manassas. This building was used as a hospital during the war between the ststes.

"Virginia and the Virginia County" April 1950, p. 11

Published in Magazine

Indexed As: Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Liberia 14-75-16

Liberia, summer and fall of 1861, and a sketch with side wings. Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

Liberia 14-03-335

Liberia

Photo Prints - 4x5 1941

Liberia 14-89-024

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.253

Published in Book 1941

Liberia 14-90-094

Liberia Mansion, Gen'l Beauregard's Headquarters.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 88

Published in Book 1910

Liberia Barn 14-67-12

General Beauregard's Headquarters, on the outskirts of Manassas. This building was used as a hospital during the war between

"Virginia and the Virginia County" April 1950, p. 11

Published in Magazine

Liberia farm 14-38-006

Liberia farm buildings

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p. 12

c. 1900

Liberia House, Manassas 07-09-042

Liberia House, Manassas

5-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

**Liberia Mansion** 14-65-114

Liberia Mansion

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section",

p.10)

Newspaper

Liberia Plantation 14-55-13

General Beauregard's headquarters (aka Liberia Plantation)

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Liberia Plantation 14-03-229

Liberia Plantation - 3 aerial views showing dairy farm with buildings labeled by Judge Selwyn Smith & Albert H. Roseberry, Jr.

Large format photos are stored in the Library Historic Sites Files, RELIC. Donated by Linda Leake, 13 Jun. 2012

Xerox copy approx. 1940s

**Liberia Plantation** 14-72-30

Liberia Plantation, George Barnard image

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), January 2014

Published in Calendar 1862

Liberia plantation house 14-11-04

Liberia plantation house

Photo copy from "History of Prince William County" (RELIC 975.5 CLA) - in RELIC Locked Case.

Xerox copy

Library, Bookmobile 03-01-11

First Bookmobile, Prince William Public Library.

Photo Prints - 8x10 1953

Indexed As:

Library, Central

Men and books at Central Library

Photo Collection Index

Description Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** Library, Bookmobile 03-01-12 Prince William County Public Library Bookmobile Photo Prints - 8x10 Library, Bookmobile 03-01-13 Inside of Bookmobile with children Photo Prints - 8x10 Library, Bookmobile 03-01-14 Bookmobile and two girls Photo Prints - 8x10 Library, Bookmobile 03-01-15 Inside Bookmobile with children Photo Prints - 8x10 1967 Annual Report Library, Bookmobile 04-01-10 Prince William County Bookmobile with Dorothy Smith, Jessie May et. al. See also photo no. 03-01-15. Annual Report 1967. Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [3-10-80 p. A8] Other Media Library, Bookmobile 04-01-27 Prince William County Bookmobile Same as photo no. 03-01-11. Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [7-11-80 p. B4] Photo Prints - 6x8 04-01-27A Library, Bookmobile Prince William County Bookmobile Original of photo no. 04-01-27 Photo Prints - 8x10 Library, Bookmobile 03-01-27 Prince William Bookmobile at Mrs. W. T. Merchant's house on Route 667 with two women. Photo Prints - 5x5 June 25, 1953 03-01-26 Library, Bookmobile Prince William County Bookmobile at Russel's Store, Canova Photo Prints - 5x5 June 25, 1953 Library, Bookmobile 03-01-28 Inside view of Prince William Bookmobile at Russel's Store, Canova Photo Prints - 5x5 June 25, 1953 Library, Bookmobile 03-01-29 Inside view of Prince William Bookmobile Taylor's Store Photo Prints - 5x5 June 25, 1953 Library, Central 02-14-07-01 Central Library Story Hour Contact Sheet August 18, 1971 Library, Central 03-01-30 Three boys in library of Prince William Headquarters Photo Prints - 5x5 June 25, 1953 03-01-31 Library, Central Men moving books into Central Library Photo Prints - 3x4 January 1971 03-01-32 Library, Central People and boxes in library Photo Prints - 3x4 January 1971

Photo Prints - 3x4

03-01-33

naexea As:
Description
A

Description '		ion maox	
Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Library, Central		03-01-39	
Magazine rack at Prince William Cou Color Photo	ınty Central Library		
Color Friede	Photo Prints - 3x4		
Library, Central		03-02-01	
View of Bulletin Board	Photo Prints - 3x3		June 1973
Library, Central		03-02-02	
1873 Bulletin Board	Photo Prints - 3x3		June 1973
Library, Central	1 11010 1 111113 - 323	03-02-03	Julie 1975
1873 map Bulletin Board		03-02-03	
·	Photo Prints - 3x3		June 1973
Library, Central		03-02-04	
View of Children's area	Photo Prints - 3x3		June 1973
Library, Central	1 11010 1 111113 - 020	03-02-05	Julie 1975
Class visit		03-02-03	
	Photo Prints - 3x3		May 1973
Library, Central		03-02-06	
Class visit (same day different view)	Photo Prints - 3x3		May 1973
Library, Central	FIIOLO FIIILS - 3X3	03-02-07	iviay 1973
Class visit (same day different view)		03-02-07	
,	Photo Prints - 3x3		May 1973
Library, Central		03-02-08	
Snoopy Summer Fun (Bulletin Board	l) Photo Prints - 3x3		Sontombor 1072
Library, Central	PHOTO PHILES - 3X3	03-02-09	September 1973
Children's Book Week Bulletin Board	1	03-02-09	
	Photo Prints - 3x3		September 1973
Library, Central		03-02-10	
View of Reading Room "Dive into Re	eading" (Bulletin Board) Photo Prints - 3x3		September 1973
Library, Central		03-02-11	
Magic Show	Photo Prints - 3x3		Contambor 1072
Library, Central	PHOTO PHILIS - 3X3	03-02-12	September 1973
Magic Show		03-02-12	
	Photo Prints - 3x3		September 1973
Library, Central		03-02-13	
Magic Show	Dhoto Drinto 2v2		Contambor 1072
Library Control	Photo Prints - 3x3	02 02 44	September 1973
Library, Central  Magic Show - Awards Program		03-02-14	
	Photo Prints - 3x3		September 1973
Library, Central		03-02-15	
Magic Show	Dhoto Drinto 242		Contombor 1072
	Photo Prints - 3x3		September 1973

Indexed As:	Prince William Public Photo Collec	, ,	
Description Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
ibrary, Central		03-02-16	
Magic Show			
	Photo Prints - 3x3		September 1973
₋ibrary, Central		03-02-17	
Raymond standing, Genjr (? sp	o.) Herr sitting Photo Prints - 3x3		September 1973
_ibrary, Central		03-02-18	·
View of Reading Room (Childre	en's section)		
	Photo Prints - 3x3		September 1973
∟ibrary, Central		03-02-19	
View of Reading Room			
	Photo Prints - 3x3		September 1973
Library, Central		03-02-21	
View of Bulletin Board	Photo Prints - 3x3		October 1973
ibram, Cantral	1 11010 1 111113 - 383	03-02-22	October 1973
Library, Central Bulletin Board -"Minds under c	onstruction"	03-02-22	
Bulletin Board - Willias ander C	Photo Prints - 3x3		November 1973
Library, Central		03-02-24	
Christmas 1973		•••	
	Photo Prints - 3x3		December 1973
Library, Central		03-02-25	
Christmas Party			
	Photo Prints - 3x3		December 1973
Library, Central		03-02-26	
Christmas Party	Photo Prints - 3x3		December 1973
libraria Cantual	FIIOIO FIIIIS - 3X3	00.00.07	December 1973
Library, Central Christmas Party		03-02-27	
Chilistinas i arty	Photo Prints - 3x3		December 1973
Library, Central		03-02-28	
Christmas Party		00 02 20	
	Photo Prints - 3x3		December 1973
Library, Central		03-02-29	
Safety Program			
	Photo Prints - 3x3		May 1974
Library, Central		03-02-30	
Safety Program	Dhata Drinta 202		May 1074
Library Confort	Photo Prints - 3x3	00 00 04	May 1974
Library, Central Safety Program		03-02-31	
Salety Flogialli	Photo Prints - 3x3		May 1974
Library, Central		03-02-33	<b>,</b> . <b></b> .
Awards Program		JU 02 00	
3 -	Photo Prints - 3x3		September 1974
Library, Central		03-02-34	
Awards Program			
	Photo Prints - 3x3		September 1974
₋ibrary, Central		03-02-35	
Awards Program	Dhoto Drinto 2v2		Contambor 1074

10/25/2021 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

Photo Prints - 3x3

September 1974

Indexed As:

Compilers Notes     Format     Photo No.     Date Taken       Library, Central Awards Program	Photo Collection Index			
Awards Program	•	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Photo Prints - 3x3   September 1974	Library, Central		03-02-36	
Library, Central	Awards Program			
Awards Program		Photo Prints - 3x3		September 1974
Photo Prints - 3x3   September 1974	= ·		03-02-37	
Library, Central	Awards Program	Photo Prints - 3x3		Sentember 1974
Awards Program	Library Control	1 11010 1 111113 020	U3_U3_38	Ocptember 1074
Photo Prints - 3x3   September 1974	<u>-</u>		03-02-30	
View of Reading Room	/ wardo i rogiam	Photo Prints - 3x3		September 1974
View of Reading Room	Library, Central		03-02-39	
Library, Central   03-02-40   November 1974	<u>-</u>			
View of Reading Room - "Gobble Gobble Gooble Good Books" Photo Prints - 3x3 Photo Prints - 3x3 November 1974  Library, Central Photo Prints - 3x3 November 1974  Library, Central O3-02-43  Story Hour Christmas Party 1974  Photo Prints - 3x3 December 1974  Library, Central O3-02-54  Safety Program Photo Prints - 3x3 July 1975  Library, Central O3-02-54  Safety Program Photo Prints - 3x3 July 1975  Library, Central O3-02-65  Children's Party Photo Prints - 3x3 October 1975  Library, Central O3-02-75  Costume Party Photo Prints - 3x3 November 1975  Library, Central Costume Party Photo Prints - 3x3 November 1975  Library, Central Contral Library Children's Department Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library girl and atlas Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971		Photo Prints - 3x3		September 1974
Photo Prints - 3x3	Library, Central		03-02-40	
Library, Central Children's Book Week - Karate Exhibition Photo Prints - 3x3 Story Hour Christmas Party 1974 Photo Prints - 3x3 Photo Prints - 3x3 Photo Prints - 3x3 Photo Prints - 3x3 December 1974 Library, Central Safety Program Photo Prints - 3x3 July 1975 Library, Central Children's Party Photo Prints - 3x3 Library, Central Costume Party Photo Prints - 3x3 Library, Central Costume Party Photo Prints - 3x3 Library, Central Costume Party Photo Prints - 3x3 November 1975 Library, Central Contact Sheet Contact Sheet Contact Sheet Library two boys with books Contact Sheet Contact Shee	View of Reading Room - "Gobble Go			
Children's Book Week - Karate Exhibition		Photo Prints - 3x3		November 1974
Photo Prints - 3x3   November 1974	• .		03-02-42	
Contact Sheet   Contact Shee	Children's Book Week - Karate Exhib			November 1074
Story Hour Christmas Party 1974  Photo Prints - 3x3  December 1974  Library, Central Safety Program  Photo Prints - 3x3  Library, Central Costume Party  Photo Prints - 3x3  Contact Sheet Central Library two boys with books Central Library two boy	L'Il constant	FIIOIO FIIIIS - 3X3	00.00.40	November 1974
Contact Sheet  Library, Central Central Library two boys with books  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971			03-02-43	
Library, Central Safety Program Photo Prints - 3x3 Photo Prints - 3x3 Duly 1975  Library, Central Costume Party Photo Prints - 3x3 Photo Prints - 3x3 October 1975  Library, Central Costume Party Photo Prints - 3x3 November 1975  Library, Central Central Library Children's Department Central Library two boys with books Central Library fooling the properties of the proper	Story Flour Christinas Faity 1974	Photo Prints - 3x3		December 1974
Safety Program Photo Prints - 3x3  Library, Central Children's Party Photo Prints - 3x3  Cottober 1975  Library, Central Costume Party Photo Prints - 3x3  Photo Prints - 3x3  November 1975  Library, Central Central Library Children's Department Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet Contact Sheet Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library girl and atlas Central Library girl and atlas Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971	Library Central		03-02-54	
Children's Party Photo Prints - 3x3  Library, Central Children's Party Photo Prints - 3x3  Photo Prints - 3x3  October 1975  Library, Central Costume Party Photo Prints - 3x3  Photo Prints - 3x3  November 1975  Library, Central Central Library Children's Department Central Library two boys with books Central Library two boys with books Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library girl and atlas Contact Sheet Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971  Library, Central Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971	= ·		00-02-04	
Children's Party Photo Prints - 3x3 October 1975  Library, Central Costume Party Photo Prints - 3x3 November 1975  Library, Central Central Library Children's Department Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library girl and atlas Central Library girl and atlas Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971  Contact Sheet August 17, 1971	canaly in agram.	Photo Prints - 3x3		July 1975
Photo Prints - 3x3 October 1975  Library, Central Costume Party Photo Prints - 3x3 November 1975  Library, Central Central Library Children's Department Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library girl and atlas Central Library girl and atlas Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971  Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971  Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971	Library, Central		03-02-65	
Library, Central Costume Party Photo Prints - 3x3 November 1975  Library, Central Central Library Children's Department Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library girl and atlas Central Library girl and atlas Contact Sheet Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971	Children's Party			
Costume Party Photo Prints - 3x3 November 1975  Library, Central Central Library Children's Department Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet Contact Sheet Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library girl and atlas Central Library girl and atlas Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971  Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971		Photo Prints - 3x3		October 1975
Library, Central Central Library Children's Department Contact Sheet August 17, 1971 Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971 Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971	Library, Central		03-02-75	
Library, Central Central Library Children's Department Contact Sheet August 17, 1971 Central Library magazines Contact Sheet Contact Sheet August 17, 1971	Costume Party	Dhata Drinta 242		November 1075
Central Library Children's Department Contact Sheet Contact Sheet Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet August 17, 1971 Central Library magazines Contact Sheet Contact Sheet August 17, 1971		PHOLO PHILIS - 3X3		November 1975
Contact Sheet  Library, Central Central Library two boys with books  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971	= ·	.4	02-14-04-14	
Library, Central Central Library two boys with books Contact Sheet August 17, 1971 Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971	Central Library Children's Departmen			August 17, 1971
Central Library two boys with books  Contact Sheet  Central Library, Central  Central Library two boys with books  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Library, Central  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971	Library Contral		02-14-04-15	i lagaet II, Ter I
Contact Sheet  Library, Central Central Library two boys with books  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971	<del>-</del> -		02-14-04-13	
Central Library two boys with books  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Library, Central  Library, Central  Librarian  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971	20.1a. <u>2.2.a.</u> , 22,	Contact Sheet		August 17, 1971
Central Library two boys with books  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Library, Central  Library, Central  Librarian  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971	Library, Central		02-14-04-16	
Library, Central Central Library two boys with books  Contact Sheet  Central Library girl and atlas Central Library girl and atlas  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  Library, Central Central Library magazines  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Library, Central Librarian  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971	<u>-</u>			
Central Library two boys with books  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  Central Library girl and atlas  Central Library girl and atlas  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  Central Library magazines  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Library, Central  Library, Central  Librarian  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971		Contact Sheet		August 17, 1971
Contact Sheet  Library, Central Central Library girl and atlas  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Library, Central Central Library magazines  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Library, Central Librarian  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971	Library, Central		02-14-04-17	
Library, Central Central Library girl and atlas Contact Sheet Contact Sheet Central Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet Contact Sheet Contact Sheet Library, Central Library, Central Contact Sheet Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Contact Sheet August 17, 1971	Central Library two boys with books			
Central Library girl and atlas  Contact Sheet  Library, Central Central Library magazines  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Library, Central Librarian  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971		Contact Sheet		August 17, 1971
Contact Sheet  Library, Central Central Library magazines  Contact Sheet  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971  Library, Central Librarian  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971	<u>-</u>		02-14-04-18	
Library, Central Central Library magazines Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Librarian Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971	Central Library girl and atlas	Contact Shoot		August 17, 1071
Central Library magazines  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  Library, Central  Librarian  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971	Library Cantral	Contact Sheet	02 44 04 40	August 17, 1971
Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  Library, Central Librarian Contact Sheet August 17, 1971  August 17, 1971	<del>-</del> '		02-14-04-19	
Library, Central 02-14-04-20 Librarian Contact Sheet August 17, 1971	Ochital Library magazines	Contact Sheet		August 17, 1971
Librarian  Contact Sheet  August 17, 1971	Library. Central		02-14-04-20	<b>3</b>
	<del>-</del> '			
10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 500		Contact Sheet		August 17, 1971
10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 500				
	10/25/2021	RELIC / CENTRAL L	IBRARY	Page 500

Indexed As:	
Description	
Camanilana N	_4_

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Library, Central  Central Library view of reading room	1	02-14-04-21	
Central Library view of reading room	Contact Sheet		August 17, 1971
Library, Central		02-14-07-02	
Central Library Story Hour	Contact Chast		August 10, 1071
Library Control	Contact Sheet	00 44 07 02	August 18, 1971
Library, Central Central Library Story Hour		02-14-07-03	
, ,	Contact Sheet		August 18, 1971
Library, Central		02-14-07-04	
Central Library Story Hour	Contact Sheet		August 18, 1971
Library, Central	Contact Sheet	02-14-07-05	August 10, 1971
Central Library Story Hour		02-14-07-00	
	Contact Sheet		August 18, 1971
Library, Central		02-14-07-06	
Central Library Story Hour	Contact Sheet		August 18, 1971
Library, Central	Someon Shoot	02-14-07-07	7.agaot 10, 107 1
Central Library Story Hour		<b>02</b> 11 <b>0</b> 1 <b>0</b> 1	
	Contact Sheet		August 18, 1971
Library, Central		02-14-07-08	
Central Library boy shelving	Contact Sheet		August 18, 1971
Library, Central	00.11.00.	02-14-07-09	ragaet 10, 101 1
Central Library boy shelving			
	Contact Sheet		August 18, 1971
Library, Central Library		02-14-07-10	
Front of Central Library	Contact Sheet		August 18, 1971
Library, Central		03-02-44	•
Story Hour Christmas Party 1974			
	Photo Prints - 3x3		December 1974
Library, Central Story Hour Christmas Party 1974		03-02-45	
Story Hodi Offinatinas Farty 1974	Photo Prints - 3x3		December 1974
Library, Central		03-02-46	
Story Hour Christmas Party 1974	Dhata Drinta 200		D
Library Control	Photo Prints - 3x3	02 02 47	December 1974
Library, Central Story Hour Christmas Party 1974		03-02-47	
citing in a simulation of the state of the s	Photo Prints - 3x3		December 1974
Library, Central		03-02-48	
Story Hour Christmas Party 1974	Photo Prints - 3x3		December 1974
Library, Central	MIOIO MIIIIS - 3X3	03-02-43	December 1974
Story Hour Christmas Party 1974		UJ-UZ- <del>4</del> J	
	Photo Prints - 3x3		December 1974
Library, Central		03-02-43	
Story Hour Christmas Party 1974	Photo Prints - 3x3		December 1974
10/25/2021	RELIC / CENTRAL L	IBRARY	Page 501

Indexed As:

Description	Photo Collection Index			
Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken	
Library, Central		03-02-43		
Story Hour Christmas Party 1974	Dhata Drinta 2v2		December 1974	
Library, Central	Photo Prints - 3x3	03-02-43	December 1974	
Story Hour Christmas Party 1974		03-02-43		
	Photo Prints - 3x3		December 1974	
Library, Central		03-02-55		
Safety Program	Photo Prints - 3x3		July 1975	
Library, Central	THOUT THUS ON	03-02-56	odiy 1373	
Safety Program		00-02-00		
, -	Photo Prints - 3x3		July 1975	
Library, Central		03-02-57		
Safety Program	Photo Prints - 3x3		July 1975	
Library, Central	1 11010 1 111113 - 323	03-02-58	July 1973	
Safety Program		03-02-30		
, 5	Photo Prints - 3x3		July 1975	
Library, Central		03-02-66		
Children's Party	Dhoto Drinto 2v2		October 1075	
Library Cantral	Photo Prints - 3x3	02 02 67	October 1975	
Library, Central Children's Party		03-02-67		
ormanon or unity	Photo Prints - 3x3		October 1975	
Library, Central		03-02-69		
Children's Party	Division in the con-		0.1.1	
I Thomas Constant	Photo Prints - 3x3	00.00.70	October 1975	
Library, Central Children's Party		03-02-70		
Official City	Photo Prints - 3x3		October 1975	
Library, Central		03-02-71		
Children's Party	<b>5 5</b>			
	Photo Prints - 3x3		October 1975	
Library, Central Children's Party		03-02-72		
Cilidien's Faity	Photo Prints - 3x3		October 1975	
Library, Central		03-02-73		
Children's Party				
	Photo Prints - 3x3		October 1975	
Library, Central		03-02-74		
Children's Party	Photo Prints - 3x3		October 1975	
Library, Central	1 11010 1 111113 - 020	03-02-76	Colober 1973	
Costume Party		03-02-70		
•	Photo Prints - 3x3		November 1975	
Library, Central		03-02-77		
Costume Party	Dhata Dainta 200		Navarah sa 4075	
I The second of the second of	Photo Prints - 3x3	00.00.70	November 1975	
Library, Central Costume Party		03-02-78		
Sosiamo i arty	Photo Prints - 3x3		November 1975	
10/25/2021	RELIC / CENTRAL L	IBRARY	Page 502	

Indexed As:

Description

Description			
Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Library, Central		03-02-79	
Costume Party		03-02-79	
Costume Farty	Photo Prints - 3x3		November 1975
Library, Central	THOLOT TIME ON	03-02-80	neveniber rere
Costume Party		03-02-80	
Costume Farty	Photo Prints - 3x3		November 1975
Library Cantral	THOICH TIME ON	03-02-81	November 1070
Library, Central		03-02-81	
Costume Party	Photo Prints - 3x3		November 1975
Lillian Control	1 11010 1 111113 - 020	00.04.04	November 1975
Library, Central		03-01-34	
Harry Mason, First patron at Cent	rai Library Photo Prints - 3x4		January 21, 1071 at 0:01
	PHOTO PHINTS - 3X4		January 21, 1971 at 9:01
Library, Central		03-02-17	
Two people in library	Dhata Drinta 0.0		0
	Photo Prints - 3x3		September 1973
Library, Central		03-02-20	
Catherine Conner (middle) View of			
	Photo Prints - 3x3		September 1973
Library, Central		03-02-32	
Mrs. Jeaniene Dibble			
	Photo Prints - 3x3		July 1974
Library, Central		03-02-41	
Children's Book Week - Mrs. Elair			
	Photo Prints - 3x3		November 1974
Library, Central		03-02-49	
Mrs. Dibble and Rob Dibble			
	Photo Prints - 3x3		December 1974
Library, Central		03-02-50	
Mrs. Dibble and Rob Dibble			
	Photo Prints - 3x3		December 1974
Library, Central		03-02-51	
Mike Merchant Magic Show			
S	Photo Prints - 3x3		January 1974
Library, Central		03-02-52	
Mike Merchant Magic Show			
3	Photo Prints - 3x3		January 1974
Library, Central		03-02-53	
Mike Merchant Magic Show		33 32 33	
g	Photo Prints - 3x3		January 1974
Library, Central		03-02-68	•
Children's Party with Janice Eiser	hart	00-02-00	
ormator of any marganes Elect	Photo Prints - 3x3		October 1975
Library, demonstration project		03-01-08	
Fiction and nonfiction section, Prin	nce William County Public I	** ** **	
Howard E. Churchill photographer		ciorary Bernondiration i roject.	
. ionala E. Onalonni priotographici	Photo Prints - 8x10		
Library, demonstration project		03-01-09	
Reference book section and child		County Public Library demonstratio	on project, Manassas, Virginia.
Howard E. Churchill photographer	Photo Prints - 8x10		

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Library, demonstration project

03-01-10

Music, periodical and reference sections

Original picture and its published version from the newspaper. Howard E. Churchill photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-18

Two people at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-19

Man with shovel at at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-22

Sign and tree at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-02

Grass at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library

Contact Sheet

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-20

Close-up of leg and shovel at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-04

Site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library

Same as photo no. 03-01-17

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-05

Man and pickup at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-06

Site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library

Same as photo no. 03-01-20

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-07

Man and posthole digger at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Contact Sheet

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-08

Site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library

Same as photo no. 03-01-24

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-09

Site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library

Same as photo no. 03-01-23

Contact Sheet

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-10

Site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library

Same as photo no. 03-01-18

Contact Sheet

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-11

Man and shovel at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-12

Site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library

Same as photo no. 03-01-19

**Contact Sheet** 

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

Indexed As:

Description

03-01-25-13

Man digging at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-14

Man digging and sign at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-16

Workman and shovel at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-17

Group of people at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Contact Sheet

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-18

People and sign at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Contact Sheet

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-20

Sign and tree at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-21

Sign and tree at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-30

Group of people at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-31

Person at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Contact Sheet

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-32

Man at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-35

Man at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-16

Site of Future Eastern Prince William Regional Library. Gail Niedernhofer, Library Board Member (center), four others and sign.

Photo Prints - 8x10

ca. 1975/80

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-17

Mary Jo Detweiler, Library Director and man at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-21

Gail Niedernhofer (third from left), three people and sign at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-23

Gail Niedernhofer and Mary Jo Detweiler at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-24

Mrs. C. D. Hylton (?) and a man at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-03

Mary Jo Detweiler and a man at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Contact Sheet

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-15

Gail Niedernhofer and two men at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-22

Mrs. Hylton and man at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Contact Sheet

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-23

Gail Niedernhofer and woman at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-24

Gail Niedernhofer and group of women at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-25

Gail Niedernhofer and group of women at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-26

Gail Niedernhofer and group of women at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library

Same as photo no. 03-01-16

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-27

Gail Niedernhofer and group of women at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-28

Gail Niedernhofer and group of women at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-29

Gail Niedernhofer and man at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-33

Gail Neidernhofer, a women and Kathleen Seefelt at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-34

Kathleen Seefelt and Gail Neidernhofer at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-36

Mrs. Seefelt, Mrs. Hylton, Gail Neidernhofer and two men at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Eastern Prince William Regional

03-01-25-37

Mrs. Hylton, Gail Niedernhofer, a women, men and Mary Jo Detweiler at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Library, Manassas Industrial School

14-51-13

New Trades and Library Building (1912-13 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

Liedel, Art 14-65-214

Data Automation Design, Inc. of Woodbridge

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation

Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Liedel, Arthur J. 14-91-007

Arthur J. Liedel and Russel E. Cook

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Nov. 1968, p. 16

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index
Format Photo No. Date Taken

Light and Water plant, Manassas

14-90-051

Town Light and Water Plant, Manassas, VA [3 exterior photos and one interior]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 48-49

Published in Newsletter

Light Side, The 14-91-047

Denis Goggin and Carol Lorentz, The Light Side

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) July 1969, p. 12

Published in Magazine

Light, Belva 14-54-56

Belva Light

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Light, Kim 14-54-57

Kim Light

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Light, S. 14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Lightfoot, Addison and Pat 14-03-421

Addison and Pat Lightfoot, longtime residents of Gainesville.

Manassas Journal Messenger, 17 Oct. 2001, p. 1

Published in Newspaper

Lightner Family 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Lightner Road, 14412 07-09-210

Springfield Farm, Haymarket

3-photos

14412 Lightner Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

2001

Lightner, Bernice 14-23-214

Manassas JournalMmessenger's contest

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 112

Published in Book

Lightner, Helen 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Lightner, Jack 14-26-073

Haymarket Baseball Team: Smith Garrison, Jim Senseney, Ray McCuin, Jim Day Harrover, Jack Lightner, Calvin Herold, Ernest

McCuin, Bill Garrett, Robert Rollins

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 177

Published in Book

Lightner, Lillian 14-66-044

Lightner family in group of students in front of the Haymarket school: Virginia, Lillian and Louis Lightner and Bess Norman

March 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1905

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Lightner, Louis 14-66-044

Lightner family in group of students in front of the Haymarket school: Virginia, Lillian and Louis Lightner and Bess Norman

March 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1905

Lightner, Sara Jane 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Lightner, T. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Lightner, Thomas A. L. 14-26-099

Thomas A. L. (Jack) Lightner, Cdr US Navy

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 212

Published in Book

Lightner, Thomas A. L. 14-45-062

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas A. L. Lightner

Jan 1989

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Lightner, Virginia 14-66-044

Lightner family in group of students in front of the Haymarket school: Virginia, Lillian and Louis Lightner and Bess Norman March 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)This Photo also appears in Journal Messenger, 15 July 1954 p. 4-A and

"Haymarket History" (RELIC 975.52732 Hay Vol. 2)[locked case]

Published in Magazine 1905

Lillard, Lois 14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

**Lillian Carden Community Center** 

14-37-54

The Quantico White School, shown here is in the 1950s, is Lillian Carden Community Center today.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 166

Liming - Walden, Ruby 14-20-023

Ruby Liming - Walden

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 3x4; Page: 92

Liming-Walden, Rudy 14-44-15

Rudy Liming-Walden, p.92

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Liming, Frederick 14-17-32

Frederick Liming

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x3; page: 106

Liming, Lloyd 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

**Limstrong House** 07-09-025

Limstrong House

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 1998

Lincoln, Abraham portrait 01-09-01

Portrait of Abraham Lincoln

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

10/25/2021 Page 508 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Lincoln, Louise P. 14-68-069

Charles E. Pugh, Mayor Herbert L. Mooney, Town Clerk Mamie L. Davis, Donald C. Lynn, Myrtle B. Jennings, Russell Nelson, and Louise P. Lincoln

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 104

Published in Book 1974

Lind, James 14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Linden 02-21-40

Linden, aerial

Slides Oct 87

Lindgren, Nancy & Ken 14-32-554

Nancy & Ken Lindgren looking over desk they donated June 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Lindsay, Elizabeth 06-01-01

Graves of Henry Fairfax (aged 74) and his 3rd wife Elizabeth Lindsay (aged 56 years). Daughter of Thomas Lindsay of "The Mount" at Idylwood, NE of Falls Church. He died Oct. 6, 1847, she died one month later, Nov. 6, 1847

Two grave stones

Photo Prints - 7x10

Lindsey, James Michael 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Lindsley, Luther, Lieutenant 14-86-13

Lieutenant Luther Lindsley

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Lining Bar Gang 13-01-03

Rail Road lining bar gang near Nokesville

Reprinted in Manassas Journal, 25 May 2004

abt 1900

Link, Ron, Judge Advocate, VFW Post 7590 14-03-312

Freedom Museum in Manassas group photo. The Bull Run Observer, 18 Sept. 2015 p. 31

Xerox copy 2015

Linthieum, William, Mrs. & Joyce Ann 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

Linton Hall 02-07-23

Linton Hall, Bristow

Statue, nun and church. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Linton Hall 02-07-24

Linton Hall, Bristow

Crucifix. Jim Birchfield Photographer. [May 2017 information from Elizabeth Monahan stated this Crucifix is not at Linton Hall,

might be on Route 1 at Aquia]

Photo Prints - 8x10 April 11, 1968

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Linton Hall 14-65-133

Route 619 before it was paved, in front of Linton Hall

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section, p.10)

Newspaper

Linton Hall 14-65-194

Linton Hall Cadets drilling

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Linton Hall 14-65-195

The Military School many years ago

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Linton Hall Chapel 14-66-124

Chapel at Linton Hall demolished in 1930s

June 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Linton Hall Military Academy 14-28-073

Linton Hall Military Academy (exterior and interior views)

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 42-43

Published in Book 1970

Linton Hall Military school 14-90-031

Linton Hall Military school, Ireton Hall

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 27

Published in Book

Linton Hall Military School 14-90-032

Linton Hall Military School, Oak Lane entrance.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 27

Published in Book

Linton Hall Military School 14-91-042

Linton Hall Military School

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) May 1969, p. 22

Published in Magazine

Linton Hall Military School, Bristow, VA 05-01-15

Guest House, Linton Hall Military School, Bristow, Virginia

Other Media

Linton Hall Military School, Bristow, VA 05-01-16

Linton Hall Military School, Bristow, Virginia

Other Media

Linton Hall-St. Benedict's Convent 14-25-213

Linton Hall/St. Benedict's Convent, Gainesville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 149

Published in Book

Linton, Charles 14-63-52

Lee Abel, Anna Woolfenden, Charles Linton, Hattie Abel

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.208

Published in Book

Linton, Charles 14-63-55

Luck Family

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.210

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

## **Photo Collection Index**

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Linton, Charlie

14-63-41

Woolfenden Group Photo

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.202

Published in Book

**Linton. John Augustine Elliott Linton** 

14-66-121

John Augustine Elliott Linton (1762-1822) June 2012, Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Lion, Ethel (Miss.)

14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Lion, Florence

14-90-079

Sons of Confederate Veterans

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 75

Published in Book 1910

**Lion, Florence Miss** 

14-65-259

Ewell Camp No. 16, Confederate Veterans of Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 7) Newspaper

Lion, Hilda 14-38-144

Piedmont Dairy Festival milkmaids with Edith Caudle, Martha Grimes, Louise Bryant, Thelma Breeden, Hilda Lion, Naomi Smith and Jessie Lee Bolding

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.103

1935

May 1938

Lion, Miss Floie

14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

Lion, T. H. 14-15-30

1923 picture of original Peoples National Bank building with A. A. Hooff, G. R. Ratcliffe, T. H. Lion, L. A. Larkin and M. M. Ellis Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 37, q.v.

Lion, Thomas H. (Mrs.)

14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Lion, Thos. H.

14-03-320

Prominent Men of Prince William: C. E. Nicol, H. M. Clarkson, Thos. H. Lion, Jas. E. Herrell, W. C. Wagener, Wm. E. Lipscomb, Edwin Nelson, J. B. T. Thornton, F. C. Rorabaugh, R. H. Hooe, and James M. Barbee. (drawings)

The Manassas Journal, 10 Sept. 1904

Xerox copy

Lion, Thos. H. Home

14-03-088

Residence of Mr. Thos. H. Lion (Drawing) Manassas Journal, 21 May 1897, p. 2

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Lions Club, Manassas Post** 

14-38-173

Manassas Post Lions Club

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.123

1948

Lipe, Steele, Dr. & Mrs.

14-66-168

Mrs. Phillip Enix, Dr. & Mrs. Steele Lipe at stone gateway leading to the Snow Hill barn.

March 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Lipscomb, Judge

14-65-259

Ewell Camp No. 16, Confederate Veterans of Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Lipscomb, Mary Lou

14-32-180

Mary Lou Lipscomb

March 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Lipscomb, Mary Lou

14-32-400

14-32-063

Brentsville Girl Scout Picnic down at Seymours Island August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

1943

Lipscomb, May Lou

At the Union Church Building in Brentsville, the Presbyterian congregation

March 2006. Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Lipscomb, W. N.

14-25-127

W. N. Lipscomb Hose, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 97

Published in Book

Lipscomb, W. N. House

07-09-002

Lipscomb, W. N. House, Manassas

Ca. 1898

9014 North Main Street

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Lipscomb, William E.

14-32-615

William E. Lipscomb, Confederate Veteran

Sept 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Lipscomb, William E.

14-03-416

The Honorable William E. Lipscomb, his wife and youngest grand Daughter

Manassas Democrate, 30 Mar 1911, p. 1A

Published in Newspaper

Lipscomb, William E. Lt.

14-92-05

Lt. William E. Lipscomb, Co. A

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Lipscomb, William, Judge

14-90-079

Sons of Confederate Veterans

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 75

Published in Book

1910

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Lipscomb, Wm. E. 14-03-320

Prominent Men of Prince William: C. E. Nicol, H. M. Clarkson, Thos. H. Lion, Jas. E. Herrell, W. C. Wagener, Wm. E. Lipscomb, Edwin Nelson, J. B. T. Thornton, F. C. Rorabaugh, R. H. Hooe, and James M. Barbee. (drawings)

The Manassas Journal, 10 Sept. 1904

Xerox copy

Lipscomb, Wm. E., Lieutenant 14-86-14

Lieutenant Wm. E. Lipscomb

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Liskey, Betty Lee 14-32-269

Betty Lee Liskey

February 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Litchfield, David Carlton 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Lithicum, W. 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

Little Georgetown Cemetery 16-01-310

Little Georgetown Cemetery (10 photos), Fauquier County

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Little Georgetown Church 16-01-310-01

Little Georgetown Church, Fauquier County

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Little Zion Baptist Church, Nokesville 07-09-030

Little Zion Baptist Church, Nokesville

Photo Prints - 4x6 27 Jun 1997

Livengood, A. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Living History at Brentsville 14-32-417

Visitors to the WW II Living History even on Oct. 3 & 4, 2009 and National Museum of the Marine Corps exhibit.

November 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Livingston, Sally 14-45-063

Sally Livingston

Jul 1996

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Lloyd, Donald 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Lloyd, Harold 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Lloyd, Mrs. William (Ruth E.)

03-01-04

Chairman of Prince William County Board of Supervisors, Jack Fick, receives keys and title. Pictured left to right Mrs. William Lloyd (Ruth E.), Mrs. Norma Passage, Mrs. William Barbee, Ernestine Grafton, Jack Fick, R. B. Gossom, John Ellis. Seated: Carl Kincheloe, Bradford Lowe, R. S. Hall.

Howard E. Churchill photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Lloyd, Mrs. William (Ruth E.)

03-01-04

Chairman of Prince William County Board of Supervisors, Jack Fick, receives keys and title. Pictured left to right Mrs. William Lloyd (Ruth E.), Mrs. Norma Passage, Mrs. William Barbee, Ernestine Grafton, Jack Fick, R. B. Gossom, John Ellis. Seated: Carl Kincheloe, Bradford Lowe, R. S. Hall.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Lobenstein Family

14-54-58

Kenneth, Patricia and Rebecca Ann Lobenstein

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Locomotive, Orange & Alexandria RR

14-50-29

Orange & Alexandira Locomotive

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 64

Published in Book

1862

Locomotive, Steam 14-50-27

Steam Locomotive, R.F. & P. Railroad

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 59

Published in Book

Locust Bottom 14-25-160

Locust Bottom, Northern Prince William

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 117

Published in Book

Loehr, Amalie 14-08-04

Framed photo of Amalie Loehr

Digitally scanned

Loehr, Charles and Amalie 14-08-03

Framed diptic of Charles and Amalie Loehr

Digitally scanned

Loehr, Charles T. 14-08-05

Business calling card of Charles T. Loehr

Digitally scanned

Loehr, Charles T. 14-08-06

Business calling card of Charles T. Loehr

Digitally scanned

Loehr, Charles T. 14-08-07

Obverse of 14-08-06 business calling cards of Charles T. Loehr

Digitally scanned

Loehr, Charles Theodore 14-08-01

Framed photo of Charles Theodore Loehr

Digitally scanned

Loehr, Charles Theodore 14-08-02

Frames photo of Charles Theodore Loehr, older years

Digitally scanned

Log Cabin 01-18-01

Log Cabin Color

Photo Prints - 3x5

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Log House 14-22-037

Clapboarded log house

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:38

Log House, Brentsville 14-48-04

Brentsville Courthouse Historic Centre, log house

Photo published in: "2008 Calendar", Historic Preservation Division, Prince William County Department of Public Works (RELIC

975.527 Pri)

Published in Book Dec. 2007

Log Mill Road, 2714 07-09-019

Ellen Veil

2714 Log Mill Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Logmill Road building 14-88-078

Logmill Road building

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Logmill Road, 2613 07-09-211

T. R. Gallaher Store, Hickory Grove

2613 Logmill Road

Coe House

Hickory Grove Store & Post Office

Site of: Thomas Taylor Grist Mill

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Lohmond, Mr. 14-23-247

Senator Colgan, Mr. Lohmond, Marshall Hayden and Golda Welsh

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 130

Published in Book

Loller, Jane 14-43-02

St. Paul's Sunday School Class

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book 1932

Lomax, Violet Herring 14-37-39

A "Tom Thumb Wedding" was held at King's Crossroads School to raise funds. The "bride" is Violet Herring Lomax.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 3x3, p. 134

Lomond Drive 14-65-159

Lomond Drive & Rt. 234

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2,

p.8)

Newspaper

Long Branch Baptist Church 14-78-01

Long Branch Baptist Church, Halfway Road between The Plains and Middleburg ca 1786, (ref., p. 2)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Long, David & Diane 14-54-59

David & Diane Long

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Long, Mary 14-23-086

Horn farm in the Aden area

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 44

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Long, Philip 14-38-151

Philip Long racing up Center Street

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.109

1940s

Longstreet Attack 01-01-05

Battle of Second Manassas, Longstreet's Attack National Park Service marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 July 1979

Longstreet Commons 14-26-109

Longstreet Commons and Green Hill Crossing (2 photos)

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 261

Published in Book

Longstreet, James Gen. 14-66-138

Gen. James Longstreet led his army into battle at Thoroughfare Gap.

August 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1880s

Lookabaugh Family 14-54-60

Jimmy, Deedie and Patrick Lookabough

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Loral 14-17-35

IBM (now Loral) - Main Office Building, Manassas

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 113

Lorentz, Carol 14-91-047

Denis Goggin and Carol Lorentz, The Light Side

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) July 1969, p. 12

Published in Magazine

Lorh, H. T. 14-68-049

H. T. Lohr in front of Janney's Drugs

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 79

Published in Book

Lorraine Musselman Home, Occoquan 14-74-12

Lorraine Musselman Home, Occoquan

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site ca. 1890

Lorton 14-91-038

Lorton

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) May 1969, p. 7

Published in Magazine

Loudin, Lynda Jean 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Loudoun, Earl of 14-18-002

John Campbell (1705-1782), Fourth Earl of Loudoun

Photo of Portrait

Photo published in "Landmarks of Old Prince William" by Fairfax Harrison,1987; (RELIC 975.527 HAR); photo size: 3x4; Page: 537

Lounsbury, Carl 01-17-23

Ed King, Loraine Dow, Carl Lounsbury and William Adams standing under a tree at Dumfries Court house site, about 1984 Shoveling dirt onto screen - 4 people

Photo Prints - 3x5

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Lounsbury, Carl 01-17-25

Carl Lounsbury and Presha Merritt at Dumfries Court house site

Sifting and shoveling dirt

Photo Prints - 3x5

Love, Andrew 14-66-016

Members of the Haymarket Agricultural Club at Waverly Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1905

Love, Samuel 08-03-05

Samuel Love Gravestone

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Love, Samuel cemetery 08-03-16

Samuel Love cemetery PRWMCO-BUCK-3

Photo Prints - 3x5 June 22. 1974

Love, Samuel cemetery 08-06-058

Samuel Love's cemetery

View of trees & fence from a distance

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 22, 1974

Love, Samuel Jr.'s Store-Miller's Residence 14-66-090

Samuel Love Jr.'s Store-Miller's Residence

February 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2012

Love's Tavern 14-34-053

Stage Coach Inn, once known as Williams' Ordinary, later as Love's Tavern

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x2, p.49 q.v.

Love's Tavern 14-47-020

Williams Ordinary. Also knows as Love's Tavern and The Stagecoach Inn (2 pictures

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 30

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Love's Tavern 14-65-066

Stagecoach Inn, erected about 1760, once known as William's Ordinary and later as Love's Tavern

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Lovelace, Albert Paul "Al" 14-66-264

Albert Paul "Al" Lovelace (3 photos taken in WW II, 1952 and recent)

November 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Lovelace, Ford 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Low, Sue Alrich 14-43-07

Old Photograph of St. Paul's Sunday School

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book

Low, Sue, Mrs. 14-43-02

St. Paul's Sunday School Class

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book 1932

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Lowe house 14-72-28

Lowe house built in the late 1860s. With probably Samuel Lowe Jr. and his wife Ida. Caption identifies people as Lucinda Woodyard and Samuel R. Lowe Sr.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), January 2014

Published in Calendar

Lowe, Andrew 14-22-148

Haymarket Agricultural Club: Newland DePauw, Louis Henson, Christian Heineken, William Dodge, Franz Peters, William Brown, Edmund Wilkins, Dr. Clarkson, Col. Berkely, Andrew Lowe and Bowman Price

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:142

1905

Lowe, Andrew 14-66-047

Group of Gentleman farmers at Waverly

April 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Lowe, Betty Jan 14-23-189

Osbourn Majorettes: Madeline Leonard, Bobbie Taylor, Ann Ratcliffe, Carol Breeden and Betty Jan Lowe

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96

Published in Book

Lowe. Bradford 02-02-04

Bradford Lowe, Joseph Johnson and others

People around the Board of Supervisor's table. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 13, 1962

Lowe, Bradford 02-02-39

**Bradford Lowe** 

One man seated, mounted on card stock. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x6

Lowe, Bradford 02-07-20

Bradford Lowe with two dogs

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 1967 Annual Report

Lowe, Bradford 02-16-37

**Bradford Lowe** 

A man sitting at a Board table

Photo Prints - 5x7

Lowe, Bradford 02-02-26

G. P. Manderfield, R. W. Alvey, B. Lowe, O. J. Fitzwater and J. B. Johnson

Five men and a map outside. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x6 November 4, 1965

Lowe, Bradford 02-15-01

Men identified as: Unknown; Johnson; Unknown; Ferlazzo; Fitzwater; Lowe; Alvey; Manderfield; Unknown; Sharp; Unknown; Unknown

Twelve men in raincoats standing outside

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Lowe, Bradford 03-01-04

Chairman of Prince William County Board of Supervisors, Jack Fick, receives keys and title. Pictured left to right Mrs. William Lloyd (Ruth E.), Mrs. Norma Passage, Mrs. William Barbee, Ernestine Grafton, Jack Fick, R. B. Gossom, John Ellis. Seated: Carl Kincheloe, Bradford Lowe, R. S. Hall.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Lowe, Bradford 03-01-05

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

> Photo Prints - 8x10 1952

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Lowe, Bradford 03-01-06

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Lowe, Bradford 03-01-07

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Lowe, Bradford 14-03-159

The Supervisors worked closely with school officials in '58

Journal Messenger, 15 Jan 1959, p. A-8

Newspaper

Lowe, Bradford 14-03-273

Bradford Lowe for supervisor campaign poster.

Xerox copy 1967

Lowe, Bradford 14-03-277

Home of Samuel K. Lowe Jr. and Ida Margaret Lynn Lowe with Ida Lynn Lowe, Bradford Lowe, and Joseph Lowe. Located across from Coles Fire Station.

Xerox copy

Lowe, David 14-23-190

Manassas Lumber Co. Little League baseball team: Jimmy Street, Stewart Vetter, Bob Boyd, Harry Bowman, Buddy Allison, Wayne Cox, Freddie Smith, Buzzy Ritenow, Chip Rohr, Butch Smoot, David Lowe, Danny Brooks, Josly Luck, Joe Harris and Larry Carney

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96
Published in Book

Lowe, George 10-01-10

**Union Baptist Church Cemetery** 

Gravestone reading: "Gurli Pridmore wife of George Lowe Died January 1920 age 85 years".

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Lowe, House 14-88-049

Lowe House, route 234 south of Hoadley

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Lowe, Ida Lynn 14-03-277

Home of Samuel K. Lowe Jr. and Ida Margaret Lynn Lowe with Ida Lynn Lowe, Bradford Lowe, and Joseph Lowe. Located across from Coles Fire Station.

Photo given by Betty Jean (Lowe) Eller, Hoadly, Rd., Jan 2008

Xerox copy

Lowe, Joseph 14-03-277

Home of Samuel K. Lowe Jr. and Ida Margaret Lynn Lowe with Ida Lynn Lowe, Bradford Lowe, and Joseph Lowe. Located across from Coles Fire Station.

Xerox copy

Lowe, Lucinda Woodyard 14-03-278

Samuel R. Lowe, Sr. born 1836 and Lucinda Woodyard Lowe with horse, dog and house in the background.

Xerox copy

Lowe, mary 14-63-42

Mary Lowe

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.202

Published in Book

Lowe, Samuel R. 14-03-278

Samuel R. Lowe, Sr. born 1836 and Lucinda Woodyard Lowe with horse, dog and house in the background.

Photo given by Betty Jean (Lowe) Eller, Hoadly, Rd., Jan 2008

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Lowe, Thaddeus Sobieski Constantine

14-32-568

Thaddeus Sobieski Constantine Lowe

March 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Lowman, Robert Steven

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Lucasville School 16-01-228-01

Lucasville School

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Lucasville School 14-88-002

Lucasville School, built 1883 shown as farm building

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Lucasville school 14-88-004

Lucasville School

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Lucasville School 07-09-066

Lucasville School

6-photos

On Fletcher Farm

Photo Prints - 4x6 after 2001

Luck and Albrite Incorporated

Luck and Albrite Incorporated

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 73

Published in Book 1970

14-28-136

Luck House 14-25-148

Cannon-Luck House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 108

Published in Book

Luck, Arthur "Ted" 14-63-41

Woolfenden Group Photo

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.202

Published in Book

Luck, Bertha 14-63-47

Luck Family

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.203

Published in Book ca. 1915-16

Luck, Bertha "Boo" 14-63-55

Luck Family

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.210

Published in Book

Luck, Catherine 14-63-49

Sarah Catherine "Katie" Woolfenden Luck with Catherine & Guy

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.203

Published in Book 1920

Luck, Edith May 14-63-08

Edith May Luck

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.3

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Luck, Guy 14-63-49

Sarah Catherine "Katie" Woolfenden Luck with Catherine & Guy

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.203

Published in Book

1920

Luck, Harvey 14-63-47

Luck Family

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.203

Published in Book

ca. 1915-16

Luck, Harvey 14-63-55

Luck Family

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.210

Published in Book

Luck, Howard 14-63-47

Luck Family

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.203

Published in Book

ca. 1915-16

Luck, Howard 14-63-55

Luck Family

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.210

Published in Book

Luck, James Jr. 14-63-19

James Luck, Jr. & Family with one of the first cars in the area.

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.59

Published in Book

Luck, James, Jr. 14-63-47

Luck Family

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.203

Published in Book

ca. 1915-16

Luck, James, Jr. 14-63-55

Luck Family

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.210

Published in Book

Luck, James, Jr. & Katie 14-63-09

James Luck, Jr. and Katie Woolfenden Luck

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.4

Published in Book

Luck, James, Sr. 14-63-07

James Luck, Sr.

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.3

Published in Book

Luck, James, Sr. 14-63-47

Luck Family

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.203

Published in Book ca. 1915-16

Luck, Josly 14-23-190

Manassas Lumber Co. Little League baseball team: Jimmy Street, Stewart Vetter, Bob Boyd, Harry Bowman, Buddy Allison, Wayne Cox, Freddie Smith, Buzzy Ritenow, Chip Rohr, Butch Smoot, David Lowe, Danny Brooks, Josly Luck, Joe Harris and Larry Carney

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96
Published in Book

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken Luck, Mae 14-63-14 Holmes School staff and students "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55 Published in Book 1905 Luck. Mae 14-63-23 Baptism with Pastor Swain "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.60 Published in Book 1913 Luck, May 14-63-47 Luck Family "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.203 Published in Book ca. 1915-16 Luck, May 14-63-55 Luck Family "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.210 Published in Book Luck, May & harvy 14-63-35 May & Harvey Luck "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.200 Published in Book Luck, Rae 14-63-41 Woolfenden Group Photo "Kopp. Virginia". Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.202 Published in Book Luck, Rae 14-63-47 Luck Family "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.203 Published in Book ca. 1915-16 Luck, Rae 14-63-55 "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.210 Published in Book Luck, Ralph 14-63-47 Luck Family "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.203 Published in Book ca. 1915-16 Luck, Ralph 14-63-55 Luck Family "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.210 Published in Book Luck, Ruth 14-63-41 Woolfenden Group Photo "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.202 Published in Book Luck, Ruth 14-63-47 Luck Family "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.203 Published in Book ca. 1915-16 Luck, Ruth 14-63-55 Luck Family

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.210

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Luck, Sarah "Katie"

14-63-47

Luck Family

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.203

Published in Book

ca. 1915-16

Luck. Sarah Catherine

14-63-49

Sarah Catherine "Katie" Woolfenden Luck with Catherine & Guy

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.203

Published in Book 1920

**Luckett Cemetery** 

16-01-476

Luckett Cemetery (30 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Ludwig, Aaron

14-66-305

Aaron Ludwig and John Hilkert, owners of Tin Cannon Brewing Company. April 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Lumber Industry, Occoquan** 

14-68-018

Occoquan Lumber Industry

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 43-44

Published in Book

**Lums Specialties restaurant** 

14-91-031

Lums Specialties restaurant, Woodbridge

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Mar. 1969, p. 22

Published in Magazine

Lunceford, Amanda

14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Lunceford, M. E.

14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Lund, Allison

14-36-11

Allison Lund, in front of Buckhall Methodist Church, c. 1930

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 73

Lundgram, Ruth Elizabeth

14-29-02

Ruth Elizabeth Lundgram

Collection of Edwin S. & William Haslett Roseberry, 820 Beverly Dr., #302, Charlottesville, VA 22911

Digitally scanned Prints

Lunn, Libby

14-23-153

"Gay Nineties Group" -- Virginia Ratcliffe, Walser Rohr, Frances Saunders, Kitty Arrington, Gilley Kincheloe & Libby Lunn Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 76

Published in Book

1941

Lunsford, Barbara J.

14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

April 14, 1963

Lunsford, Barbara Marie

14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

April 14, 1963

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Lunsford, Cathy

14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

April 14, 1963

Lunsford, Herman

14-38-108

Group of boys including Edward Conner, Paul Williams, Herman Lunsford, Bruce Hynson, Paul Bryant, Ellis Cornwell, Floyd Bryant, Emmett Rice, Emmett Cather, Martin Rice, Herman Bryant, Gilbert Merchant, Thornton Cornwell and Jack Lyon Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.78

Lunsford, John 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986 Photo Prints - 9x24

Lunsford, Linda M.

14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Lunsford, Marie & Davy

14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Lunsford, Wanda and Brenda

14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Lutch, Vernon 08-06-070

**Buckland Tavern auction** 

Vernon Lutch is at the right walking on Buckland Mill Road

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 25, 1975

Lutheran parsonage

14-38-009

Lee and Grant Avenues with Lutheran parsonage under construction and Asbury Methodist Episcopal Church Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 1x4, p. 14

Luttrell Family 14-54-61

Linda, Brian and Erin Luttrell

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Lyles, C. K. 14-38-179

Manassas Police Smilie Hobbs, Clark Nalls, Richard Schultz, Gene Brown, Luther Cox, C. K. Lyles and Chief Bernie Reed with unidentified Cub Scout

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 4x5, p.127

ca. 1950

Lynch, G. O. 14-23-046

G. O. "Ollie" Lynch and John L. Gregory in France 1918

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page 25 Published in Book

Lynch, Mary Beth (Funeral Card)

18-01-09

Mary Beth Lynch (8 Jul 1958 - 29 Oct 2000)

Lynn Electric Company, Inc.

14-28-140

Lynn Electric Company, Inc.

District Company, inc.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 74

Published in Book 1970

Lynn General Store, Occoquan 14-68-062

Lynn General Store, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 87

Published in Book 1966

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 524

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Lynn General Store, Occoquan

14-68-076

14-47-001

Lynn General Store, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 109

Published in Book

Lynn House

Lynn House, Occoquan, 2 images 1935 and present day

"Prince William County, Then & Now" front cover

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Lynn, Barbara 14-65-109

Miss Rebecca Rice at Piedmont Dairy Festival

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Lynn, Bonnie 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Lynn, Charles 14-65-108

Historic reenactment in 1936 with

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Lynn, Donald C. 14-68-069

Charles E. Pugh, Mayor Herbert L. Mooney, Town Clerk Mamie L. Davis, Donald C. Lynn, Myrtle B. Jennings, Russell Nelson, and Louise P. Lincoln

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 104

Published in Book 1974

Lynn, Eppa F. 10-01-17

**Union Baptist Church Cemetery** 

Gravestone reading: "Eppa F. Lynn 1863-1948"

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Lynn, F. M. 14-03-392

Prince William County School Board; John Pattie, John M. Oleyar, Marion W. Dickens, T. Clay wWod, Stuart M. Beville, Richard C. Hayden, Edith Latham and F. M. Lynn.

Published in "Jay Dee Yearbook" 1962, p. 4 (ask at RELIC Desk for more information)

Published in Book 1962

Lynn, Fred 14-03-159

The Supervisors worked closely with school officials in '58

Journal Messenger, 15 Jan 1959, p. A-8

Newspaper

Lynn, Fred M. 14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical information for various people in the photo]

Published in Newsletter ca. 1912

Lynn, Fred M. 14-91-027

Fred M. Lynn, Occoquan District of School Board

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Feb. 1969, p. 10

Published in Magazine

Lynn, H. F. 14-03-195

H. F. Lynn

Manassas Journal 19 May 1911, p. 37

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Lynn, Henry

14-63-14

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book

1905

Lynn, Henry

Sons of Confederate Veterans

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 75

Published in Book

1910

Lynn, Henry F.

15-32-609

14-90-079

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Lynn, Holden

14-63-14

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book

1905

Lynn, John Currell

04-01-22

John Currell Lynn and Robert Lee Lynn

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [5-30-80 p. A8]

Other Media

Lynn, John Currell

13-02-17

John Currell Lynn, Co. A, 4th VA Calvary

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Lynn, Julia F.

16-01-246-03

Julia F. Lynn Cemetery Marker, Moor Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Lynn, L. C. Farm (No. 38 & 57, Vol.I)

19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10

September 1904

Lynn, Leonard

16-01-246-06

Leonard Lynn Cemetery Marker, Moor Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Lynn, Libby

14-38-147

Gay Nineties singing group with Dot Byrd, Virginia Ratcliffe, Walser Rohr, Frannie Saunders, Kitty Arrington, Gilley Kincheloe and Libby Lynn

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.104

c. 1943

Lynn, Lois E.

14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical information for various people in the photo]

Published in Newsletter

ca. 1912

Lynn, Luther & Kyle

14-23-042

Catharpin's Baseball Team of 1913

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 23 Published in Book

Lynn, M. N.

10-01-16

**Union Baptist Church Cemetery** 

Gravestone reading: "M. N. Lynn born March 11, 1827, died November 10, 1906"

Photo Prints - 4x6

February 1998

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Lynn, Mrs. C. C.

14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. W. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

May 1938

1898

Lynn, Mrs. Harry

14-26-041

Mrs. Harry Lynn and her three children

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 126

Published in Book

Lynn, Noel, Sr.

14-39-12

Manassas "White Rose" Baseball team with Bernard Trimmer, Walter Sanders, Allison Hooff, Ralph Larsen, Noel Lynn, Sr., Walker Merchant, Roland Utterback, Willard Perason, Wilbur Saunders, Clement Cornwell, Laycock, Billy Bryant, Charles Trimmer, Raymond Davis, Alton Mills, Bill Utterback and "Brother" Compton

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 77

Lynn, Pocahontas

14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Lynn, Robert L. 13-02-18

Robert L. Lynn, Co. A, 4th VA Calvary

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Lynn, Robert Lee

04-01-22

John Currell Lynn and Robert Lee Lynn Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was"

Other Media

Lynn, Virginia G.

10-01-13

**Union Baptist Church Cemetery** 

Gravestone reading: "Virginia G. Lynn, born July 18, 1835, died June 25, 1911(?)"

Photo Prints - 4x6

February 1998

Lynn, Wallace

14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986 Photo Prints - 9x24

Lynn, Wallace

14-38-140

Wedding of Frances Bushong to Sedrick Saunders with J. Jenkins Davies, Madeline McCoy, Hawes Davies, Rose Ratcliffe, Lowery Saunders, W. Sedrick Saunders, Frances Bushong, Rena Bevans, Jack Merchant, Esther Warren Pattie, Wallace Lynn and Walser Conner

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.99

1935

Lynn, Will

14-68-036

Jim Tavenner, Audrey Carter, Gus Brenner, John Tanner, Bourne Grimes, and Will Lynn in front of Merchants' Mill "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 68

Published in Book

Lynn, Willy

14-63-14

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book

1905

**Indexed As:** 

Description

## Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Lynne, C. C., Jr., Mrs.

14-03-382

Young ladies of the Manassas Junior Women's Club:

Mrs. R. Jackson Ratcliffe, Miss Walser Conner, Mrs. Sedrick Saunders, Mrs. Jack Royer, Mrs. Paul Arrington, Mrs. Connie Kincheloe, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Jr.

Manassas Journal, 03 Apr 1942, p.1

Published in Newspaper

Lynne, Lizzie 14-63-50

Pocahontas & Lizzie Lynn

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.203

Published in Book

Lynne, Pocahontas 14-63-50

Pocahontas & Lizzie Lynn

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.203

Published in Book

Lynne, Thomas "Noel", Jr. (Funeral Card) 18-01-06

Thomas "Noel" Lynn, Jr. (23 Aug 1906 - 18 Nov 1994)

Lynnwood Development 14-03-225

Arial photo of Lynnwood Development

Photo Prints - 8x10 ca. 1956-57

Lynwood Shopping Center 14-65-143

Lynwood Shopping Center

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2,

p.1)

Newspaper

Lyon, George G. 14-66-074

Capt. George G. Lyon, Union Officer

November 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Lyon, Jack 14-38-108

Group of boys including Edward Conner, Paul Williams, Herman Lunsford, Bruce Hynson, Paul Bryant, Ellis Cornwell, Floyd Bryant, Emmett Rice, Emmett Cather, Martin Rice, Herman Bryant, Gilbert Merchant, Thornton Cornwell and Jack Lyon Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.78

Lyons, Karen 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Lyons, Keith 14-26-018

Ann Peacock Dulany and Keith Lyons at their wedding

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 60

Published in Book

Lyons, Nancy Waters 14-03-073

Teachers at Manassas High School in 1938 included Pauline Smith, Emily Johnson, Nancy Waters Lyons, Lula McManaway &

Mary Berkley Nelson

Manassas Journal Messenger, 30 May 2006, p.A3

Newspaper

Lyos' Bouquet Mart Inc 14-28-058

Lyons' Bouquet Mart Inc

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 35

Published in Book 1970

Lyric Theater in Occoquan 14-03-309

Lyric Theater in Occoquan.

Prince William Today, October 2-8, 2015

Xerox copy 1940s

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Lyric Theater, Occoquan

14-68-019

Excursion Boats on the Occoquan, "Avalonte II" Boat, & Lyric Theater

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 46-47

Published in Book

Lyric Theater, Occoquan

14-68-046

Harold Wilcher in front of Lyric Theater

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 76

Published in Book

Lyric Theater, Occoquan

14-68-072

Lyric Theater, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 107

Published in Book 2001

Lyric Theatre 14-23-013

Avalonte II

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 7

Published in Book

Lyric Theatre 14-23-105

Lyric Theatre in Occoquan with Harold Wilcher

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 54

Published in Book

Lyric Theatre, Occoquan 14-33-10

The Occoquan Lyric Theatre in 1939 showing "Wuthering Heights"

Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

Lyric Theatre, Occoquan 14-74-07

Lyric Theatre, Occoquan Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Mabie, Dave C. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

MacDonald, Jane 14-32-356

Jane MacDonald with her family visiting the Brentsville Courthouse, October 11, 2008

January 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

MacDonald, Jane 14-32-358

Jane Macdonald remembers Brentsville

January 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Machen, Gill 14-32-089

Gill Machen

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Machen, Gill 14-32-290

Douglas Keys and Gill Machrn having fun at Fair's Rock, 1943

June 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Machen, Gill 14-32-301

Gill Machen school photo

July 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1045-46

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index
Format Photo No. Date Taken

Mackey, Crandell 14-58-49

Group at Court House, Clerk of the Court, Deputy and Crandell Mackey Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 294

Published in Book

MacLeod, Peter, Commander, VFW Post 7589 14-03-312

Freedom Museum in Manassas group photo. The Bull Run Observer, 18 Sept. 2015 p. 31

Xerox copy 2015

Maconnaughey, Mary 14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Macrae School 14-37-40

The Macrae School, c. 1930s

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 136

Macrae, G. H. T. 13-02-19

G. H. T. Macrae, Co. F, 6th VA Calvary. Enlisted 1 Apr 1861, private. Discharged 1865 at surrender of General Lee. Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

MacRae, George 14-45-064

George MacRae

Dec 2000

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

MacSwain, M. 14-64-065

M. MacSwain, Youth Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 13

14-26-111

Published in Book

Madison Parlour Specialty Shop

Madison Parlour Specialty Shop

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 265

Published in Book

Madison Shop 14-42-05

Madison Shop formerly Leroy House

Photo published in "Haymarket Virginia" 2006 Calendar (RELIC 975.52732HAY)

ca 1900

Mager, George Jr. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Mailander, John 02-10-31

John Mailander standing at water session meeting

Photo Prints - 4x5 November 11, 1965

Main Street, 100 14-66-115

Home of Judge John Webb Tyler, 100 Main Street, Haymarket, demolished in 1939

April 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Main Street, Manassas 14-38-013

Main Street, Manassas

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p. 17

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Main Street, North 9104

07-09-002

14-15-45

Lipscomb, W. N. House, Manassas

Ca. 1898

9014 North Main Street

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Maine Hotel

The Cannon House later renamed the Maine Hotel built in 1875

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4, p. 52, q.v.

Maine Hotel 14-34-109

The Cannon House later named the Maine Hotel

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x5, p.104, g.v.

Maine Hotel 14-90-057

Goodwin House Hotel, Keyes House, Eureka House, and Cannon House Hotels. Goodwin House was previously Manassas Hotel. Cannon House was previously Maine House Hotel

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 56

Published in Newsletter

Malcolm House 14-25-046

Malcolm House, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 46

Published in Book

Malcolm, Francis 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Malcolm, Frank 14-68-047

Occoquan High School Class of 1932

Hazel Metzger, Evelyn Kidwell, Douglas Riley, Muriel Hicks, Frank Malcolm, Melissa Lacey, Katharine Brawner, William Pearson,

Mildred Hornbaker, Ardis Collins, Myrtle Hensley, Frances Hinton, Russell Bolton, Katherine Pearsons, Louis Hinton.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 77

Published in Book 1932

Malevich, Mrs. Steven 14-03-009

Falkland Farm; owned by Mrs. Steven Malevich

Photo is in color in the "Prince William County Annual Report - 1969"; VA 352.0755 Pri 1969

Xerox copy

Malone, M. 14-64-042

M. Malone, Senio Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC

975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Malone, M. 14-64-051

M. Malone, Gospel Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC

975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Malone, Mary 14-64-017

Mary Malone, Deaconess

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket ( RELIC

975.52732), p. 9

Published in Book

Malone, Mary 14-66-338

Olive Branch Baptist Church Combined Choir

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

14-25-120

14-59-06

Maloney House

Maloney House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 93

Published in Book

Maloney House, Manassas 07-09-012

Maloney House, Manassas

ca. 1895

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Maloney, John 14-38-058

Manassas Railroad Depot with Oscar Hudson, John Maloney, Achilles Wilson, Thomas W. Howard, Bernard Trimmer, J.

Raymond McCuen, Watt Merchant, G. Walker Merchant, Claude Hixson and Rixey Embrey

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x5, p. 47

Maloney, John (Mail Handler)

Southern Railway employees at Manassas posing at passenger depot. [same photo as No. 14-60-02]

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 139

Published in Book ca. 1928

Mamie Davis Park 14-33-19

Mamie Davis Park, Occoquan, Virginia

Occoquan Historical Society calendar 2015 (RELIC 975.5273 Occ)uan

In Calendar

Mamie Davis Park, Occoquan 14-74-14

Mamie Davis Park, Occoquan Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Manaport 14-47-039

Manaport, Manassas Airport (2 pictures) "Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 58

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Manassas 01-12-08

Ruffner School, Manassas, VA Photo on a display panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

Manassas 02-17-61

View of Manassas

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Manassas 04-01-47

Aerial View of Manassas

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [12-28-80]

Other Media

Manassas 08-01-05

Fortifications at Manassas

Reproduction from the collections of the Library of Congress. PRWMCO - 8. Barnard and Gibson Photographers

Photo Prints - 8x10 March 1862

Manassas 08-01-06

Confederate Barracks at Manassas

Several log houses

Reproduced from the collections of the Library of Congress. PRWMCO - 9. T. O'Sullivan photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Manassas 08-01-34

Manassas, VA. Wm. Edmund Barrett and H. H. Douglas collection

Deserted two story wooden house

Photo Prints - 8x10 November 1968

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 532

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Manassas 08-01-35

Manassas, VA

Closer view of photo no. 08-01-34. Wm. Edmund Barrett photographer; H. H. Douglas collection

Photo Prints - 8x10 November 1968

Manassas 08-06-151

Manassas

Picture of unidentified buildings taken from train

Photo Prints - 3x5 October 3, 1971

Manassas 04-01-47A

Aerial View of Manassas

Original of photo no. 04-01-47

Photo Prints - 6x8

Manassas 01-11-01-10

Manassas National Jubilee of Peace

Plaque. Film roll no. 35946

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Manassas 14-15-01

Manassas (Tudor Hall) as it must have appeared to a reporter for the Richmond Dispatch in September 1861. Sketch by Edwin Forbes

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x6, p. 7, q.v.

Manassas 14-15-58

Manassas in 1905

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x6, p. 54, q.v.

Manassas 14-22-169

Center Street, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:163

1910

Manassas 14-22-175

Manassas Street scene

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:165

Manassas 14-25-008

Manassas, Center Street

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 19

Published in Book 1914

Manassas 14-28-004

Street Scenes, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 4 x 6, page 3

Published in Book 1970

Manassas 14-35-006

Confederate Destruction of Manassas in March, 1862

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) phot size 2x3, p. 9

Manassas 14-58-46

Manassas, Va., Street, 1921

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 292

Published in Book

Manassas 14-65-271

Manassas, view from top of Courthouse looking due North at West St.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 p. 2 C)

Newspaper ca 1900

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

14-65-272 Manassas

Manassas view at turn of the century

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 p. 2 C)

Newspaper 1900

**Manassas** 14-90-098

Manassas, airplane view of the town.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 91

Published in Book 1930s

Manassas (sketch) 14-65-061

Artist's sketch of Manassas during the Civil War

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Manassas (Tudor Hall Area - 1861) sketch 14-34-077

Manassas (Tudor Hall), sketch with train

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 1x6, p.79 g.v.

**Manassas Agricultural School** 14-35-019

Manassas Agricultural School built in 1908

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) ohoto size 2x3, p. 37

**Manassas Agricultural School** 14-85-02

Manassas Agricultural School

Published on Web Site October, 1917

**Manassas Agricultural School** 14-85-03

Manassas Agricultural School (Long View)

Published on Web Site October, 1917

**Manassas Airport** 04-01-09

Manassas Municipal Airport

Annual Report 1968. Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [3-3-80 p. A5]

Other Media

**Manassas Airport** 04-01-45

Manassas Airport

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [12-12-80 p. A8]

Other Media

**Manassas Airport** 04-01-09A

Manassas Municipal Airport Annual Report 1968

Original of 04-01-09

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Manassas Airport** 14-35-046

Manassas' First Airport open in 1964 on Route 234

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 3x3, p. 85

**Manassas Airport** 14-38-019

Manassas Landing Field on Route 234

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 21

1950s

14-47-039 **Manassas Airport** 

Manaport, Manassas Airport (2 picture)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 58

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Manassas Airport** 14-90-055

Manassas Airport

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 53

Published in Newsletter ca 1930s

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Manassas Airport (aerial)

14-65-219

Recent aerial view of Manassas Airport

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.8)

Newspaper

**Manassas Airport Lobby** 

14-65-218

Manassas Airport Lobby

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.8)

Newspaper

**Manassas Airstrip** 

14-23-138

Old Manassas Airstrip & SunnyBrook Farm (aerial photo)

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 68

Published in Book

**Manassas Assembly of God Church** 

14-03-420

The Manassas Assembly of God Church, with history of the church.

Journal Messenger, 14 May 1976

Published in Newspaper

Manassas Band 14-40-09

Manassas Band leading a parade down Main street near Quarry Street Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 23

Manassas Band 14-38-153

Manassas Band

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.108

c.1900

Manassas Band 14-38-154

J. Ivan Randall and Jesse M. Bell in their Manassas Band uniforms

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.108

1909

Manassas Band 14-90-077

Manassas Band [2 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 73

Published in Newsletter

Manassas Baptist Church

05-01-02

Baptist Church, E. Main St., Manassas, VA

Other Media

**Manassas Baptist Church** 

14-28-031

Manassas Baptist Church interior

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 21

Published in Book

1970

Manassas Baptist Church - now Didlake

14-03-359

14-03-281

Manassas celebrates 100 years of history, photos courtesy of Paul Arrington

Potomac News, May 11, 1973, p. B 5

Published in Newspaper

1973

Manassas Battle Field Monument (Henry Hill)

Henry Hill Monument, Manassas Battlefield

Washington Post, Rotogravure Section, 11 Sep 1938

Newspaper 1938

Manassas Battlefield 14-55-10

Soldiers graves on the battlefield

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Manassas Battlefield 14-90-105

Manassas Battlefield scenes including spot where Gen. Thomas Jackson was wounded. [5 photos] "Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 101 & 102, 125

Published in Book

Manassas Battlefield 14-55-26

Dedication of Monument on Battlefield of Groveton

Xerox copy 10 June 1865

Manassas Battlefield map 11-01-01

Sudley Church Manassas Battlefield Area

Map

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Manassas Battlefield Monument 14-55-21

Monument on battlefield of Groveton

Xerox copy prob. 1865

Manassas Battlefield Monument 14-55-23

Monument on battlefield, Bull Run, Virginia

Xerox copy 10 June 1865

Manassas Battlefield Monument 14-55-24

Dedication of the battle monument

Xerox copy 10 June 1865

Manassas Battlefield Monument 14-55-25

Dedication of the battle monument; Judge Abram B. Olin of the District of Columbia Supreme Court, who delivered the address,

01-01-01

stands by the rail

Xerox copy 10 June 1865

Manassas Battlefield Park

Battle of First Manassas National Park Service marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 July 1979

Manassas Battlefield Park 01-01-03

Battle of First Manassas, Jackson's Line National Park Service marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 July 1979

Manassas Battlefield Park 01-01-05

Battle of Second Manassas, Longstreet's Attack National Park Service marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 July 1979

Manassas Battlefield Park 01-01-07

Battle of Second Manassas National Park Service marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 July 1979

Manassas Battlefield Park 01-09-03

Map of First Manassas (Bull Run) Campaign

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Manassas Battlefield Park 05-01-12

Manassas National Battlefield Park - The Visitor Center

Obtained from the Fairfax County Library

"PRWMCO - MB 4"

Other Media

Manassas Battlefield Park 08-01-24

Dedication of Stonewall Jackson Monument at Manassas Battlefield. Stonewall Jackson's Granddaughter Anne Hooe Rust,

Governor Price of Virginia and Senator John W. Rust.

Same as photo no. 08-01-02. PRWMCO - 3

Photo Prints - 3x5 ca. 1940

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Manassas Battlefield Park** 

08-06-219

Manassas Battlefield, Bull Run Stone Bridge

Stone bridge with two arches off Route 29. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative January 7, 1982

**Manassas Battlefield Park** 

08-06-238

Fence Rt. 29/211 near Bull Run Battlefield

Wooden rail fence. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 17, 1969

**Manassas Battlefield Park** 11-01-21

Dedication of 2nd Manassas Monument

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

**Manassas Battlefield Park** 08-06-220

Manassas Battlefield, Bull Run Stone Bridge

Stone bridge with two arches off Route 29 with Jeanne Adair standing on bridge. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative January 7, 1982

**Manassas Battlefield Park** 01-01-02

Lieutenant Ramsev marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 July 1979

**Manassas Battlefield Park** 05-02-13

Manassas Battlefield Park

Sign on tree reads: "Jackson stone wall". Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images / Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

**Manassas Battlefield Park** 14-14-17

Chinn House, Manassas, at National Battlefield Park, Groveton

Fiche 82 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

**Manassas Battlefield Park** 14-14-18

Chinn House, con't from fiche 82

Fiche 83 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

**Manassas Battlefield Park** 14-14-19

Stone House, Manassas, National Battlefield Park

Fiche 83 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Manassas Battlefield Park 14-14-20

Dogan House, Manassas, National Battlefield Park

Fiche 83 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

**Manassas Battlefield Park** 14-14-21

Dogan House, con't from fiche 83

Fiche 84 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

**Manassas Battlefield Park** 14-17-27

Statue of General "Stonewall" Jackson at Manassas Battlefield Park

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x3; page: 100

14-28-009 **Manassas Battlefield Park** 

Manassas Battlefield Park cannons

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 2 x 3, page 9 (color)

Published in Book 1970

Indexed As:

Description **Compilers Notes**  Photo Collection Index **Format** Photo No. Date Taken

Manassas Battlefield Park, Bull Run Stone Bridge

01-11-02-34

Manassas Battlefield, Bull Run Stone Bridge

Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Manassas Battlefield Park, Bull Run Stone Bridge

01-14-09

Stone Bridge #32

Photo Prints - 6x8

Manassas Battlefield Park, Bull Run Stone Bridge

11-01-20

Manassas Battlefield, Bull Run Stone Bridge

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Manassas Battlefield Park, Bull Run Stone Bridge

01-11-02-35

Manassas Battlefield, Bull Run Stone Bridge

Film roll no. 35947

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Manassas Battlefield Park, Bull Run Stone Bridge

01-11-02-36

Manassas Battlefield, Bull Run Stone Bridge

Film roll no. 35947

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Manassas Battlefield Park, Bull Run Stone Bridge

08-06-219

Manassas Battlefield, Bull Run Stone Bridge

Stone bridge with two arches off Route 29. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

January 7, 1982

Manassas Battlefield Park, Bull Run Stone Bridge 08-06-220

Manassas Battlefield, Bull Run Stone Bridge

Stone bridge with two arches off Route 29 with Jeanne Adair standing on bridge. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

January 7, 1982

Manassas Battlefield Park, Bull Run Stone Bridge

14-11-01

Pen & Ink sketch of historic Bull Run Stone Bridge, First Battle of Manassas, July 21, 1861.

Photo copy from "History of Prince William County" (RELIC 975.5 CLA) - in RELIC Locked Case.

Xerox copy

Manassas Battlefield Park, Confederate Monument

Confererate Monument, Bull Run Battlefield

Photo copy from "History of Prince William County" (RELIC 975.5 CLA) - in RELIC Locked Case.

Xerox copy

Manassas Battlefield Park, Henry House

05-02-06

14-11-10

Henry House, Manassas Battlefield, VA

Two story wooden clapboard house Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images / Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

Photo Prints - 3x5

Manassas Battlefield Park, Marker 01-01-04

Brig. Gen. Bartow marker

July 1979

Manassas Battlefield Park, Stone House 01-11-02-32

Stone House, Manassas Battlefield

Man sitting in doorway. Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Manassas Battlefield Park, Stone House

01-14-08

Stone House #31

Photo Prints - 6x8

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Manassas Battlefield Park, Stone House

05-01-08

Stone House of Manassas National Battlefield Park

Obtained from the Fairfax County Library

"PRWMCO - MB-2" (2 copies)

Other Media

Manassas Battlefield Park, Stone House 05-01-09

Stone House, Bull Run Battlefield

Obtained from the Fairfax County Library "PRWMCO - MB-6"

Other Media

Manassas Battlefield Park, Stone House

08-01-33

First Battle of Manassas Stone House - N. VA. Calendar

Stone house and VA State Historical Sign. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Manassas Battlefield Park, Stone House

11-01-22

Stone House at Manassas

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Manassas Battlefield Park, Stone House

01-11-02-32

Stone House, Manassas Battlefield

Man sitting in doorway. Film roll no. 35947

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Manassas Battlefield Park, Stone House

14-11-06

Stone House, Bull Run Battlefield

Photo copy from "History of Prince William County" (RELIC 975.5 CLA) - in RELIC Locked Case.

Xerox copy

Manassas Battlefield Park, Stone house marker

01-11-02-31

Stone House, Battlefield Marker

National Park Service marker. Film roll 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Manassas Battlefield Park, Stonewall Jackson Dedication

Dedication of Stonewall Jackson monument at Manassas Battlefield. Stonewall Jackson's Granddaughter Anne Hooe Rust, Gov. Prince of Virginia, Senator John W. Rust.

Four people and statue

PRWMCO - 3 (1 of 2)

Photo Prints - 8x10

ca. 1940

**Manassas Battleifield Monument** 

14-55-22

08-01-02

Dedication of the battle monument with Generals George Thomas, Orlando Wilcox, Samuel Heintzelman and Alexander Dyer Xerox copy 10 June 1865

nerox copy

Manassas buildings

14-65-087

Manassas Contractors Inc. (3-photos of buildings)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.10)

Newspaper 1910

Manassas burning

14-75-03

Waud sketch of burning stores and building in Manassas, March 1862.

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

Manassas Cemetery

08-07-07

Grave Stone, Manassas Cemetery

Large grave stone with cross on top. H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides February 1974

Manassas Cemetery 08-06-169

Portner gravestone, Manassas City Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Manassas Cemetery** 

08-07-05

Portner Monument, Manassas Cemetery

Cemetery grave stone. H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides February 1974

**Manassas Cemetery** 

08-07-06

Confederate Monument, Manassas Cemetery

Stone monument with statue of a soldier on the top. H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides February 1974

**Manassas Cemetery** 05-02-02

Confederate Monument, Manassas, VA

Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images /

Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

**Manassas Center Street** 14-35-051

Center Street Manassas about 1950

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 93

**Manassas Center Street** 14-39-11

Center Street Manassas with water pipes being laid

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 71

c. 1915

**Manassas City Cemetery** 16-01-003

Manassas City-Confederate Cemetery (4 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Manassas City High School** 14-22-079

Manassas City High School

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x5;

Page:80

**Manassas Courthouse** 14-17-28

Courthouse, Prince William Co., Manassas, VA

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x3; page: 102

Manassas Courthouse (5th) 07-09-011

Prince William County Courthouse (5th)

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

14-65-253 Manassas Dam, Broad Run

Manassas Dam under construction on Broad Run

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.4)

Newspaper

**Manassas Depot** 01-12-03

Depot - Manassas

Photo Prints - 5x7

**Manassas Depot** 01-12-04

Depot with water tank - Manassas

Photo Prints - 5x7

01-12-14 **Manassas Depot** 

Old Manassas Depot

Photo on a display panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

**Manassas Depot** 01-14-10

Manassas Depot #37

Photo Prints - 6x8

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Manassas Depot  Manassas Train Depot		01-16-19	
	Photo Prints - 3	x5	
Manassas Depot		01-16-20	
Manassas Depot	Photo Prints - 3	x5	
Manassas Depot	THOUST TIME	01-16-21	
Manassas Depot			
	Photo Prints - 3	x5	
Manassas Depot Manassas Depot H. H. Douglas photographer		08-06-024	
	Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative		October 10, 1970
Manassas Depot  Manassas Depot - side view H. H. Douglas photographer		08-06-025	
and a process of the second control of the s	Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative		October 10, 1970
Manassas Depot  Manassas Depot  H. H. Douglas photographer		08-06-026	
5 1 5 1	Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative		October 10, 1970
Manassas Depot  Manassas Depot  H. H. Douglas photographer		08-06-027	
. = 0.1.3.2.2 p. 1.2.1.3.2.1p. 1.9.	Photo Prints - 3	x5	October 3, 1971
Manassas Depot		01-11-01-14	

Manassas Depot Film roll no. 35946

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Manassas Depot 14-15-28

The old Manassas Depot was a building which burned about 1915. Notice the old Prince William Hotel in the background. Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 36, q.v.

Manassas Depot 14-22-177

Manassas Depot (2 picutres)

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6; Page:166

Manassas Depot 07-06-003

Manassas Depot

Photo Prints - 8.5 x 11 Color Nov. 2004

Manassas Depot 14-40-27

Manassas railroad depot in winter

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 62

Manassas Depot 14-59-06

Southern Railway employees at Manassas posing at passenger depot. [same photo as No. 14-60-02]

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 139

Published in Book ca. 1928

Manassas Depot 14-60-02

Depot at Manassas [same photo as No. 14-59-06]

"Ties, The Southern Railway Historical Association Magazine, Sept-Oct, 2007", (RELIC 385 Tie), p. 9
Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Manassas Depot** 

14-62-04

Manassas Depot, built in 1904, burned in 1912

"Virginia Railway Depots", Donald R. Traser (RELIC 385.09755 Tra), p. 163

Published in Book

Manassas depot

14-03-250

Old Manassas Depot with feed stable.

"The Journal Messenger" 22 March 1962 p. 3A

Digitally scanned Prints

Manassas during World War I

14-38-057

Troop train in Manassas during World War I with Hopkins Candy Factory in the background

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 46

**Manassas Electric & Water Power House** 

14-65-257

Power House for Manassas Electric & Water System

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.5)

Newspaper

Manassas Feed & Mill

14-23-096

Manassas Feed & Mill

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 49

Published in Book

**Manassas Feed and Milling Company** 

14-38-100

Manassas Feed and Milling Company

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x5, p.73

1950

Manassas Fire 14-15-59

Aftermath of 1905 fire in Manassas

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 4x5, p. 55, q.v.

**Manassas Fire Department** 

14-67-10

Chief Raymond Davis, Manassas Fire Department

"Virginia and the Virginia County" April 1950, p. 11

Published in Magazine

**Manassas Fire Department** 

14-67-11

The fire department officers of the Manassas Company

"Virginia and the Virginia County" April 1950, p. 11

Published in Magazine

Manassas Fire of December 5, 1905

14-38-010

Main, Center and Battle Streets after the fire of December 5, 1905

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p. 15

1905

Manassas fortifications

14-55-07

Confederate fortifications, Manassas, VA

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

**Manassas fortifications** 

14-55-15

Manassas, Virginia. Fortifications

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Manassas fortifications

14-55-16

Eastern range of Confederate defenses, Manassas, Virginia

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Manassas Forts 11-01-14

Forts at Manassas

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 542

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Manassas Gap Railroad

14-65-098

The Old Manassas Gap Railway crossing a trestle in Shenandoah Valley.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.5)

Newspaper

Manassas Gap Railroad

14-66-242

Manassas Gap Railroad construction workers.

June 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Manassas Gap Railroad Depot** 

08-06-028

Manassas Gap Railroad Depot at Thoroughfare, VA

Current use of old depot building as antique store; Map site "Thoroughfare Gap 7-1/2 minute quadrant, 1943" c 2-9-5-7. H. H.

Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

July 6, 1970

Manassas Gap Railroad locomotive

14-66-244

Manassas Gap Railroad locomotives purchased from Smith & Perkins Locomotive works in Alexandria, replica.

June 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Manassas grain elevator

08-06-152

Manassas Farm and Garden building and grain elevator

Taken from train

Photo Prints - 3x5

October 3, 1971

**Manassas Grant Avenue** 

14-22-173

Grant Avenue. Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:164

**Manassas Grocier** 

14-23-143

Manassas Grocier

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 70

Published in Book

**Manassas Hardware Store** 

14-90-071

Manassas Hardware Store with Conroy Seeley and Jack Hutchison

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 67

Published in Newsletter

**Manassas High School** 

01-06-10

West side rear Manassas High School Gym

Photo Prints - 3x5

October 1979

**Manassas High School** 

05-02-16

Manassas High School, Manassas VA (1939)

Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images /

Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

**Manassas High School** 

14-38-117

Manassas High School track team in front of Bennett School with Taylor Ware.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.84

ca. 1918

1933

**Manassas High School** 

14-38-118

Manassas High School, later called Osbourn High School

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.84

**Manassas High School** 

14-41-09

Manassas High School

Collection of 11 photographs

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Manassas High School** 

14-90-021

Manassas High School [2 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 21

Published in Book 1940

**Manassas High School Gymnasium** 

14-25-153

Manassas High School Gynasium

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 110

Published in Book

Manassas High School Home Economics Building

14-41-10

Manassas High School Home Economics Building

Collection of 3 photographs

Manassas High School Track Team

14-39-09

14-65-203

Manassas Hight School Track Team

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 55

1912

**Manassas High School Track Team** 

Manassas High School Track Team

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.10)

Newspaper 1913

Manassas Hotel 14-38-004

Goodwin House (formerly Manassas Hotel), Keyes House, the Eureka Hotel and the Hotel Maine (formerly the Cannon House)

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p. 11

Manassas Hotel 14-90-057

Goodwin House Hotel, Keyes House, Eureka House, and Cannon House Hotels. Goodwin House was previously Manassas Hotel. Cannon House was previously Maine House Hotel

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 56

Published in Newsletter

Manassas House, A 02-21-66

Queen Anne Style House -- Manassas

Slides

Manassas Ice & Fuel Company 14-38-101

Manassas Ice & Fuel Company

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.73

1951

Manassas Ice & Fuel Company 14-65-266

Manassas Ice & Fuel Company, Inc.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.9)

Newspaper

Manassas Industiral School 14-38-126

Manassas Industiral School sewing class

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.89

1914

Manassas Industrial School 14-15-42

Hackley Hall, Manassas Industrial School

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 49, q.v.

Manassas Industrial School 14-15-43

Howland Hall, Manassas Industrial School

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3,p. 49, q.v.

Manassas Industrial School 14-16-10

Carnegie Building, and "The Commencement Grove" at Manassas Industrial School

Digitally scanned Prints

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Description

Indexed As:

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Manassas Industrial School** 

14-17-23

Manassas Industrial School - Hackley Hall

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 94

**Manassas Industrial School** 

14-23-110

Manassas Industrial School for Colored Youth with hay wagons

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 56

Published in Book

**Manassas Industrial School** 

14-25-122

Manassas Industrial School, Manassas (marker)

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 94

Published in Book

**Manassas Industrial School** 

14-27-01-13

Scenes of Manassas Industrial School, some dated 1917

Photos at httn://mcgregor.lib.virginia.edu/davis

**Manassas Industrial School** 

14-40-11

Library and Trades Building at the Industrial School for Colored Youth

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 28

**Manassas Industrial School** 

14-40-13

Manassas Industrial School scene Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 31

**Manassas Industrial School** 

14-38-12

Manassas Industrial School with Carnegie Bldg., Hackley Hall and Howland Hall

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.88

1925

**Manassas Industrial School** 

14-38-124

Manassas Industrial School graduating class of 1906

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.88

1906

**Manassas Industrial School** 

14-38-125

Manassas Industrial School showing students cobbling

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.89

1911

**Manassas Industrial School** 

14-38-127

Manassas Industrial School Freshman Class of 1931

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.90

1931

**Manassas Industrial School** 

14-38-128

Manassas Industrial School Carnegie Building used as regional high school

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.90

1953

**Manassas Industrial School** 

14-51-08

Birds Eye view of the Manassas Industrial School (1903-04 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

**Manassas Industrial School** 

14-51-09

Manassas Industrial School - Front View (1906-07 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

**Manassas Industrial School** 

14-51-11

The Manassas Industrial School (1909-10 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

Description

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken

Manassas Industrial School

14-03-147

African American students in their room at the Manassas Industrial Boarding School

Google image:s Life magazine

Xerox copy Sept. 1958

**Manassas Industrial School** 

14-65-186

Manassas Industrial School campus view

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation

Section", p.3)

Newspaper ca. 1900

**Manassas Industrial School** 

14-85-04

Manassas Industrial School, agricultural display (2 photos)

Published on Web Site October, 1917

**Manassas Industrial School** 

14-85-05

Manassas Industrial School dairy herd

Published on Web Site

October, 1917

**Manassas Industrial School** 14-85-06

Manassas Industrial School, Campus

Published on Web Site October, 1917

**Manassas Industrial School** 14-85-07

Manassas Industrial School, Silo under construction

Published on Web Site October, 1917

**Manassas Industrial School** 14-85-08

Manassas Industrial School, Poultry houses (interior & exterior views)

Published on Web Site October, 1917

Manassas Industrial School 14-66-310

Howland Hall on the campus of Manassas Industrial School.

June 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Manassas Industrial School** 14-66-312

Manassas Industrial School scale model on the campus.

June 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Manassas Industrial School 05-02-28

Manassas Industrial School, Campus View

Published on Web Site 1925

**Manassas Industrial School** 14-90-025

Manassas Industrial School, Hackley Hall served as boys' dormitory

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 24

Published in Book

**Manassas Industrial School** 14-90-026

Manassas Industrial school, view of several buildings.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 24

Published in Book

**Manassas Industrial School** 14-90-028

Manassas Industrial school Carnegie building with students.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 25

Published in Book

**Manassas Industrial School** 14-03-423

Manassas Industrial School students, group photo of a club with banner [no one is identifiedby name]

Rappahannock Historical Society web page [These same students also appear in a larger group in "African Americans of

Fauguier Co", by Donna Tyler Hollie and others.]

Photo Prints - 8x10 1941

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Manassas Industrial School buildings** 

14-51-01

Birdseye view of the Manassas Industrial School (1901-02 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

Manassas Industrial School Cottage

14-51-19

A Model Cottage (1915-16 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

**Manassas Industrial School Farm** 

14-51-17

Boys of the school erecting a silo on the farm school (1912-13 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

Manassas Industrial School football team

14-90-084

Manassas Industrial School football team

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 78

Published in Book

**Manassas Industrial School for Colored Youth** 

14-23-052

Manassas Industrial School for Colored Youth, shoemaking class

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 29

Published in Book

**Manassas Industrial School for Colored Youth** 

14-35-022

Manassas Industrial School for Colored Youth

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 43

**Manassas Industrial School for Colored Youth** 

13-01-08

A cobbler class in the 1800s at the Manassas Industrial School for Colored Youth.

August 21, 2008 Manassas Journal

Newspaper 1800s

Manassas Industrial school hospital

14-90-027

Manassas Industrial School hospital.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 25

Published in Book

Manassas Industrial School, Howland Hall

14-22-056

Howland Hall, Manassas Industrial School

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:55

Manassas Institute 14-15-39

The Manassas Institute condected by the Misses Osbourn

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 46, g.v.

Manassas Institute 14-25-12

Manassas Institute

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 95

Published in Book

Manassas Institute 14-38-111

Manassas Institute last class in from of their Grant Avenue school

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.80

1906

Manassas Institute 14-65-187

In their prime, these buildings housed seven different private schools.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Manassas Institute 14-90-019

Manassas Institute (Eastern College, Music Hall) founded in 1890 in the Baldwin House.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 20

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Manassas Institute

Manassas Institute

ca. 1896

Also: Osbourn School

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

07-09-010

Manassas Jail 14-01-01

County Jail at Manassas with James and Bob Jarman standing in front

Photo donated by Allen Barbee of Warrenton, VA who is the grandson of Charles Andrew Barbee, Sheriff of Prince William

County during prohibition

Photo Prints - 5x7 ca. 1925

Manassas Jail 14-01-02

County Jail at Manassas

Photo donated by Allen Barbee of Warrenton, VA who is the grandson of Charles Andrew Barbee, Sheriff of Prince William

County during prohibition

Photo Prints - 5x7 ca. 1925

Manassas Jail 14-03-001

Prince William County Jail, Manassas, Virginia

Donated by Douglas Harvey, Director of Manassas Museum on October 9, 1985. Side view of jail with Company F, 3rd

Regiment, Virginia Volunteers.

Photo Prints - 5x9 7 March 1894

Manassas Journal 14-40-15

Manassas Journal printing office after the great fire, December 5, 1905 with Dorrell's livery and Wenrich building

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 38

Manassas Junction 11-01-15

Manassas Junction Round Table

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Manassas Junction 11-01-16

Manassas Junction

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Manassas Junction 14-15-02

Manassas Junction after its evacuation by the Confederate Army - abandoned fortifications, camps, wagons, and burned

Railroad Depots. Sketch by Edwin Forbes.

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x5, p. 7, q.v.

Manassas Junction 14-17-12

Manassas Junction, Spring of 1862

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x5; page: 69

Manassas Junction 14-25-005

Confederate earthworks at Manassas Junction in 1862

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 17

Published in Book

Manassas Junction 14-35-007

Edwin Forbes sketch of Manassas Junction - March 1862

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 11

Manassas Junction 14-38-030

Harper's Weekly engrving of South Carolina troops building earthwords at Manassas Junction (engraving)

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 28

Manassas Junction 14-38-031

Cannon captured at Norfolk Navy Yard ready to defend Manassas Junction (engraving)

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 28

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes Manassas Junction** 14-38-034 Fortifications and winter quarters after Confederate retreat Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 31 1862 **Manassas Junction** 14-38-035 Manassas Junction with distroyed railroad tracks and crippled locomotive. Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 31 1862 **Manassas Junction** 14-38-036 Manassas Junction fortifications Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 32 1862 14-38-037 **Manassas Junction** 41st New York Infantry, Company C at Manassas Junction Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 32 1862 **Manassas Junction** 14-38-041 Stonewall Jacknso's troops raiding Manassas Junction Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 34 1862 **Manassas Junction** 14-38-042 Railroad cars used as telegraph station. Photo published in "Manassas. A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975,52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 35 1862 **Manassas Junction** 14-38-043 Fortifications near present-day Prescott Avenue Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 35 1862 **Manassas Junction** 14-38-052 Manassas Junction Railroad turntable Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 42 1862 **Manassas Junction** Members of the 41st New York Infantry Regiment at fortified rail junction Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)3x4, p. 3 1862

Manassas Junction 14-47-003

Manassas Junction railroad tracks during the Civil War

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 11

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Manassas Junction 14-65-063

Manassas Junction in 1862 showing Confederate fortifications (sketch)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Manassas Junction 14-75-01

Forbes sketch of Manassas Junction after Confederate evacuation - March 1862

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

Manassas Junction 14-75-05

Ruins of Manassas Junction after Confederate Evacuation - March 1862.

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Manassas Junction** 14-75-06

Ruins at Manassas, March 1862

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

**Manassas Junction** 14-75-07

Ruins at Manassas, March 1862, another view.

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

**Manassas Junction** 14-75-08

Ruins of Manassas, March 1862 with tallow factory chimneys. Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai) Published in Book

**Manassas Junction** 14-75-10

Ruins at Manassas, March 1862.

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

**Manassas Junction** 14-75-11

Large Confederate fort east edge of Manassas Junction, Prescott Avenue area. (2 views)

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

**Manassas Junction** 14-75-13

Two views of Manassas showing telegraph station, and mess and living RR cars.

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973,731 Nai)

Published in Book

**Manassas Junction** 14-79-11

Manassas Junction, Locomotive in front of Hopkins Candy Factory

"Prince William Living, December 2013" RELIC Mag

Published in Magazine

**Manassas Junction** 14-72-39

Manassas Junction with group of men at the remians of the railroad station. Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), October 2014

Published in Calendar

**Manassas Junction** 14-66-247

Manassas Junction, drawing by Pvt. Robert K. Sneden.

July 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Manassas Junction map** 01-09-22

Map of Manassas Junction

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

**Manassas Junction map** 01-09-23

Map of Manassas Junction

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

**Manassas Junction ruins** 

Ruins of Manassas Junction, March 1862, looking toward Liberia.

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

Manassas Junior Women's Club 14-03-382

Young ladies of the Manassas Junior Women's Club:

Mrs. Ř. Jackson Ratcliffe, Miss Walser Conner, Mrs. Sedrick Saunders, Mrs. Jack Royer, Mrs. Paul Arrington, Mrs. Connie

1862

Kincheloe, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Jr.

Manassas Journal, 03 Apr 1942, p.1

Published in Newspaper

Description

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Manassas Landing Field** 

14-38-155

Manassas Landing Field on Sudley Road, picture of a sign

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.109

1936

**Manassas Livestock Sales** 

14-72-37

Manassas Livestock Sales building.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), August 2014

Published in Calendar

**Manassas Lumber Corporation** 

14-28-084

Manassas Lumber Corporation

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 48

Published in Book

1970

**Manassas Lumber Corporation** 

14-38-102

Manassas Lumber Corporation on Centreville Road

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 2x4, p.74

1949

**Manassas Main Street** 

14-22-171

Main Stree. Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:164

1910

ca 1900

**Manassas Main Street** 

14-03-252

Main Street Manassas with Ben Cornwell and Dave Green

"The Journal Messenger" 22 March 1962 p. 6A

Digitally scanned Prints

**Manassas Manor** 14-28-070

Manassas Manor nursing home

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 7, page 40

Published in Book 1970

**Manassas Manor** 

14-65-185 Manassas Manor (Anaburg)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation

Section", p.2)

Newspaper

**Manassas Manor Nursing Home** 

08-06-160

Portner Mansion, Manassas

Three story building with modern side additions. Currently the Manassas Manor Nursing Home.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 1973

**Manassas Manor Nursing Home** 08-06-161

Portner Mansion, Manassas

Three story building with modern side additions. Currently the Manassas Manor Nursing Home.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 1973

**Manassas Manor Nursing Home** 08-06-162

Portner Mansion, Manassas

Three story building with modern side additions. Currently the Manassas Manor Nursing Home.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 1973

Manassas Messenger building 14-72-24

The Manassas Messenger building, built in 1945

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), September 2013

Published in Calendar

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Manassas Milling Company** 

14-59-04

Freight train at Manassas Milling Company

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 133 Published in Book

1949

**Manassas Milling Company** 

Hopkins Candy Factory, Manassas

ca. 1908

Manassas Milling Company

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

**Manassas Municipal Airport** 

14-28-157

07-09-184

Manassas Municipal Airport

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 80

Published in Book

1970

**Manassas Museum** 01-11-01-15

Manassas Museum Film roll no. 35946

Photo Prints - 5x7

**Manassas Museum** 14-47-057

Manassas Museum (Interior view)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 75

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Manassas National Balltefield Park** 

14-47-009

Manassas National Battlefield Park Visitors Center and other views of the park (6 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 16-18, 22, 24, 51 & 52

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Manassas National Bank** 01-12-19

National Bank of Manassas 1901

Photo on a display panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

**Manassas National Bank** 

14-38-084

Manassas National Bank on Main Street home of the Manassas Museum from 1974 until 1990 Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 63

**Manassas National Battlefield Park** 

14-47-008

Visitors at the Manassas National Battlefield

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 15

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

ca. 1940

**Manassas National Battlefield Park Visitors Center** 

14-47-012

Manassas National Battlefield Park, views inside display area (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 19

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Manassas National Jubilee of Peace Memorial** 

14-83-23

Manassas National Jubilee of Peace Memorial in Court House Square

Compact Disc (CD)

aft 1911

**Manassas Office Building** 

14-65-165

Office Building (repalced old building)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2, p.8)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description **Compilers Notes Format** 

Photo No. Date Taken

**Manassas Park** 02-07-11

Manassas Park Shopping Center

Road and "Safeway" sign. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Manassas Park school** 14-03-268

Manassas Park elementary class with Fannie W. Fitzgerald

Washington Post, 6 July 2014 p. 1C

Newspaper 1966

**Manassas Park Shopping Center** 14-65-136

Manassas Park Shopping Center

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2,

p.1)

Newspaper

**Manassas Park Volunteer Fire Department** 02-06-01

Manassas Park Volunteer Fire Department

Three men and fire truck. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Manassas Park Volunteer Fire Department** 02-06-02

Manassas Park Volunteer Fire Department

Three men and fire truck. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 1966 Annual Report

Manassas Park, Blooms House 14-75-15

Blooms House, property owned by the city of Manassas Park. Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

**Manassas Phone Company** 14-23-019

Woman and telephone switchboard

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 10

Published in Book 1904

**Manassas Post Office** 14-67-13

The Post Office in Manassas

"Virginia and the Virginia County" April 1950, p. 11

Published in Magazine

**Manassas Power House** 14-35-032

Power House - Town of Manassas, built at the end of east Church Street about 1914

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 63

Manassas Powerhouse 14-38-017

Powerhouse, Manassas

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 20

c. 1914

**Manassas Powerhouse** 14-03-094

Manassas powehouse for electric and water utilities circa 1914

"Virginia Municipal League; A history of local governments working together for 100 years"

Published in Book

**Manassas Presbyterian Church** 05-01-01

Presbyterian Church, Manassas, VA

Other Media

14-25-098 **Manassas Presbyterian Church** 

Manassas Presbyterian Church

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 82

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Manassas Presbyterian Church** 

14-34-022

Manassas Presbyterian Church

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6 p.26, q.v.

**Manassas Presbyterian Church** 

14-35-011

Manassas Presbyterian Church completed in 1875, photo taken about 1890

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 3x3, p. 21

**Manassas Presbyterian Church** 

14-65-269

Presbyterian Church, Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.10)

Newspaper Ca. 1920

**Manassas Presbyterian Church** 

14-69-01

A rather battered photograph of The Presbyterian Church, but nevertheless a good close-up view

The Presbyterian Church, Manassas, Virginia (RELIC 285.1 BUS), p. 4

Xerox copy

**Manassas Presbyterian Church** 

14-69-02

Manassas Presbyterian Church, colorized postcard

The Presbyterian Church, Manassas, Virginia (RELIC 285.1 BUS), p. 21

Xerox copy

**Manassas Presbyterian Church** 

14-69-03

Interior view of The Manassas Presbyterian Church taken before re-modeling and re-furnishing

The Presbyterian Church, Manassas, Virginia (RELIC 285.1 BUS), p. 21

Xerox copy August 22, 1938

**Manassas Presbyterian Church** 

14-69-04

Old Presbyterian Church, Manassas, Virginia. Founded 1850

The Presbyterian Church, Manassas, Virginia (RELIC 285.1 BUS), p. 22

Xerox copy

**Manassas Presbyterian Church** 

14--69-05

Old Presbyterian Church, Manassas, Virginia

p. 23

Xerox copy

**Manassas Presbyterian Church** 

14-69-06

Interior of Remodeled Presbyterian Church, Manassas, VA

The Presbyterian Church, Manassas, Virginia (RELIC 285.1 BUS), p. 25

Xerox copy

**Manassas Presbyterian Church** 

14-69-07

The colorful Shepherd widow in the old Presbyterian Church, Manassas, VA. In memory of The Reverend James Nourse The Presbyterian Church, Manassas, Virginia (RELIC 285.1 BUS), p. 26

Xerox copy

**Manassas Presbyterian Church** 

14-83-12

Presbyterian Church in Manassas, VA

Compact Disc (CD)

1921

**Manassas Presbyterian Church** 

14-88-109

Manassas Presbyterian Church

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

**Manassas Presbyterian Church** 

14-90-036

Manassas Presbyterian church interior

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 31

Published in Book

**Manassas Presbyterian Church** 

07-09-008

Manassas Presbyterian Church

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Manassas Quick Lunch** 

**Compilers Notes** 

14-90-009

Photo No.

Southern Railway Depot with Metz family real estate business and Manassas Quick Lunch.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 14

**Format** 

Published in Book

Manassas Rail Junction 02-21-55

Manassas Rail Junction, aerial

Slides

**Manassas Railroad Depot** 

14-35-001

Manassas Railroad Depot - 1930. Built in 1914 on the foundtion of a station that burned in 1910.

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, Title page

Manassas Railroad Depot 14-35-023

Manassas Railroad Depot, 1904-1910

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 47

Manassas Railroad Depot

14-38-056

Manassas Railroad Depot built in 1914

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 2x4, p. 45

**Manassas Railroad Depot** 

14-38-058

Manassas Railroad Depot with Oscar Hudson, John Maloney, Achilles Wilson, Thomas W. Howard, Bernard Trimmer, J.

Raymond McCuen, Watt Merchant, G. Walker Merchant, Claude Hixson and Rixey Embrey

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x5, p. 47

**Manassas Railroad Depot** 

14-38-059

14-38-060

Manassas Railroad Depot with train

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 48

1920s

Date Taken

1920s

**Manassas Railroad Depot** 

Manassas Railroad Depot

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 48

1930s

**Manassas Railroad Depot** 

14-38-066

Manassas Railroad Depot with diesel locomotive Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 52

1970s

**Manassas Railroad Depot** 

14-47-042

Manassas Railroad Depot (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 61

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Manassas Railroad depot

14-90-005

Manassas railroad depot before 1914 fire.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 11

Published in Book bef. 1914

**Manassas Railroad Depot** 

14-90-006

Manassas railroad depot, new

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 11

Published in Book aft. 1914

**Manassas Railroad Depot** 

14-90-008

Manassas railroad depot with train.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 12

Published in Book

Manassas Railroad Depot (4th)

14-38-055

Manassas Railroad Depot built in 1904 and burned in 1912

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p. 44

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Manassas railroad maintenance building.

14-60-01

The roadway and signal departments structure in Manassas. The building also housed the motorcars.

"Ties, The Southern Railway Historical Association Magazine, Sept-Oct, 2007", (RELIC 385 Tie), p. 9

Published in Book ca. 1950

**Manassas Railroad Station** 

14-25-136

Manassas Railroad Station

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 102

Published in Book

**Manassas Railroad Station** 

14-39-02

Manassas Railroad Station, 1904

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5, p. 9

**Manassas Railroad Station** 

14-72-20

Businessmen pose for a photo a the railroad station in Manassas.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), May 2013

Published in Calendar 1928

**Manassas Railroad Station** 

14-72-36

Manassas Railroad Station with a large crowd of people.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), July 2014

Published in Calendar

**Manassas Railroad Station** 

07-09-007

Manassas Railroad Station

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

**Manassas Railroad stations** 

14-58-50

Manassas, Railroad Station[ building on left was built in 1886 building on right was built in 1904]

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 294

Published in Book

**Manassas Railway Station** 

14-13-008

Southern Railway Station, Manassas, Virginia

Photo No.: dr057 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Jun 1967

Manassas Regional H.S.

14-23-161

Manassas Regional High School Class Photo

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 5x5; Page: 81

Published in Book

**Manassas Regional High School** 

14-67-05

The new Vocational Building of the Manassas Regional High School

"Virginia and the Virginia County" April 1950, p. 9

Published in Magazine

**Manassas Regional High School** 

14-90-029

Manassas Regional High school located in the Carnegie Building

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 26

Published in Book

Manassas Regional High school

14-90-030

Manassas Regional High School homecoming parade.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 26

Published in Book 1953

Manassas School

14-41-08

Second Brown School, Manassas School

Collection of 2 photographs. Includes information from Fisk University Rosenwald Fund Card File Database.

1926

Indexed As:

Description **Compilers Notes**  Photo Collection Index **Format** Photo No. Date Taken

Manassas Service Club

14-90-090

Manassas Service Club, interior

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 82

Published in Book

**Manassas Service Station** 

14-35-043

Manassas Service Station on the corner of West and Center Streets

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 3x3, p. 77

**Manassas Service Station** 

14-90-065

Manassas Service Station

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 63

Published in Newsletter

**Manassas Sewage Treatment Plant** 

14-65-255

New greater Manassas biological treatment plant

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.5)

Newspaper

**Manassas Sewage Treatment Plant** 

14-65-256

Inside the Manassas sewage treatment plant laboratory

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.5)

Newspaper

Manassas sewage treatment plant.

14-65-091

Town of Manassas Sewage Treatment Plant

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.11)

Newspaper

**Manassas Shopping Center** 

14-65-137

Manassas Shopping Center

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2,

p.1)

Newspaper

**Manassas Shopping Center** 

14-65-164

Magnassas Shopping Center

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2,

p.8)

Newspaper

**Manassas Shopping Center** 

14-65-196

Woolworth's at Manassas Shopping Center

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation

Section", p.6)

Newspaper

**Manassas State Vocational School** 

04-01-05

Manassas State Vocational School

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [1-28-80]

Other Media

**Manassas State Vocational School** 

14-90-035

Manassas State Vocational School located in Swavely School buildings.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975,52734 Sie) p. 30

Published in Book

**Manassas Street Scene** 

14-05-02

Manassas street scene, 1900

Digitally scanned

Indexed As:
Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Manassas street scene

14-47-035

Manassas Fall Jubilee street scene

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 45

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Manassas street scene

14-65-048

A view of Main thoroughfare in Manassas around 1920

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 9)

Newspaper

Manassas street scene

14-65-049

Center Street at turn of century

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section," p. 10)

Newspaper

Manassas street scene

14-65-085

Corner of Grant & Lee Aves. Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.8)

Newspaper

**Manassas Street Scenes** 

14-47-029

Manassas Street Scenes (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 39, 46, 48 & 55

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Manassas Street scenes** 

14-90-046

Street scenes of Grant and Lee streets, Manassas[4 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 42 & 43

Published in Newsletter

Manassas structure

14-03-255

Structure destroyed by fire in 1905 [Wenrich jewelry business in background not Hibbs and Giddings as listed in the caption]

"The Journal Messenger" 22 March 1962 p. 6A

Digitally scanned Prints

**Manassas Substation** 

14-65-089

Substation of the Electric Department, Town of Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.11)

Newspaper 1910

**Manassas Telephone Company** 

14-38-087

Ira Cannon, John Burke and Will Clark started the Manassas Telephone Company

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x3, p.65

1895

**Manassas Telephone Company** 

14-38-088

Esther J. Bell Randall at the Manassas Telephone Company switchboard

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x3, p.65

1904

**Manassas Town Band** 

14-22-172

Manassas Town Band

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:164

Manassas Town Hall 05-01-05

Manassas Volunteer Fire Dept. and Town Hall, Manassas, VA

Other Media

**Manassas Town Hall** 

14-25-152

Manassas Town Hall

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 110

## **Prince William Public Library System** Photo Collection Index

Description

Indexed As:

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken

**Manassas Town Hall** 

14-35-033

Manassas Town Hall completed in 1914

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 65

14-38-015

Town Hall, Manassas with the mayor, town council and Albert Speiden, the architect

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 19

1914

**Manassas Town Hall** 

14-40-33

Manassas Town Hall

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 90

**Manassas Town Hall** 

14-03-098

Old Town Hall in Manassas

"Virginia Municipal League; A history of local governments working together for 100 years"

Published in Book

**Manassas Town Hall** 

14-65-088

Town Hall, houses the Council Chamber and all administrative offices of the Town of Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.11)

Newspaper 1910

**Manassas Town Hall** 

14-65-176

Manassas Town Hall

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section, p.3)

Newspaper 1920

**Manassas Town Hall** 

14-72-21

Manassas Town Hall with 13 men in suits.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), June 2013

Published in Calendar

**Manassas Town Hall** 

14-90-052

Manassas Town Hall and Volunteer Fire Dept [ 5 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 50-52

Published in Newsletter

**Manassas Town Hall** 

05-02-32

Manassas Town Hall and Town Officials, 1914-1915 (men are not identified)

Prince William Reliquary, Vol. 1, No. 1 (Jan 2002)

Published in Newsletter

**Manassas Town Hall** 

07-09-006

Manassas Town Hall

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

**Manassas Town Hall 1915** 

14-15-56

Manassas Town Officials in 1915 G. R. Ratcliffe, C. R. C. Johnson, William Wheeler, E. A. Bland, R. S. Hynson, William H. Brown, Sr, Albert Speiden, Daniel Prescott, T. E. Coleman, E. R. Conner, C. E. Nash, James E. Nelson, R. M. Weir Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 8x10 p. Cover, g.v.

**Manassas Town Hall and Fire Station** 

14-22-180

Manassas Town Hall and Fire Station

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6; Page:167

Manassas train depot

14-38-014

Manassas train depot

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 18

**Manassas Transfer & Delivery Service** 

14-28-145

Manassas Transfer & Delivery Service

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 75

Published in Book

1970

Page 559

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Manassas Veterans Memorial** 

Manassas Veterans Memorial

Photo Prints - 8.5 x 11 Color Nov. 2004

Manassas Veterans Memorial

07-06-002

07-06-001

Manassas Veterans Memorial (Close up view)

Photo Prints - 8.5 x 11 Color

Nov. 2004

Manassas view

14-90-043

View of Manassas with several churchs

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 36 & 37

Published in Book

**Manassas view from top of County Courthouse** 

14-03-251

View from top of County Courthouse looking due north at West St., Manassas

"The Journal Messenger" 22 March 1962 p. 3A

Digitally scanned Prints

**Manassas Village Colored School** 

14-90-023

Manassas Village Colored School, located on Liberty Street renamed Brown School. "Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 23

Published in Book

**Manassas Volunteer Fire Company** 

14-35-052

City Clerk Ralph (Buddy) Moore and The Manassas Volunteer Fire Company, 1967

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 94

**Manassas Volunteer Fire Company** 

14-65-177

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section", p.3)

Newspaper 1920

**Manassas Volunteer Fire Department** 

02-06-05

Manassas Volunteer Fire Department

Men on ladder at a fire. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 2x6

February 20, 1964

Manassas Volunteer Fire Dept.

14-90-052

Manassas Town Hall and Volunteer Fire Dept [ 5 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 50 -52

Published in Newsletter

Manassas water impoundmnet

14-65-090

Partial view of water impoundment project which when completed will provide the tow with 4 million gallons of water per day. 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.11)

Newspaper 1910

Manassas Water Tower

14-03-350

City of Manassas' 1914 water tower

The Bull Run Observer, 22 July 2016, p. 25

Newspaper

Manassas winter quarters

14-55-17

Confederate winter quarters, Manassas, Virginia

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Manassas work train No. 4878

14-59-03

Work train No. 4878 at Fairview Ave., Manassas

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 133

Published in Book 14 April 1952

Manassas work train No. 531

14-59-05

Mogul work train No. 531 at Manassas, Lee and John Colbert in photo.

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 138

Indexed As:
Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Manassas work train No. 575

14-59-02

Consolidation 575 gets under way with a spreader on a train at Manassas in 1949.

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 131

Published in Book

Manassas, ariel view

14-38-018

Ariel view of Church Street, Quarry Road, Centreville Road and Prescott Avenue.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 21

1936

Manassas, Battle of (1st)

14-65-055

Sketch of battle scene during first Battle of Manassas, Sunday, July 21, 1861

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.2)

Newspaper

Manassas, Battle of (1st)

14-65-056

Rallying the troops of Bee and Bartow (sketch)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.2)

Newspaper

Manassas, Battle of (1st)

14-65-057

Civil War Scene as troops board train for Manassas (sketch)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Manassas, Center Street

01-12-21

Two street scenes

Photo display on panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

Manassas, Center Street

01-12-22

Center Street 1915

Photo on a display panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

Manassas, Center Street

14-35-031

Water lines being installed on Center Street - 1915

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 61

Manassas, Center Street

14-38-016

Center Street, Manassas with new water line being installed

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 20

c. 1914

Manassas, Center Street

14-03-096

Center Street, Manassas with water lines being installed

"Virginia Municipal League; A history of local governments working together for 100 years"

Published in Book

Manassas, early houses

14-15-13

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 29, q.v.

Manassas, First
First Manassas, Harper's Weekley sketch

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 4x5, p. 14

Manassas, First Battle of

14-38-032

14-35-008

First Battle of Manassas (engraving)

Early Houses built in Manassas

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 29

Manassas, First Battle of

14-38-033

Civil War log and mud huts

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 30

1862

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Manassas, First Battle of

14-66-246

Manassas Junction after the First Battle of Manassas

July 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Manassas. Great Fire

14-35-028

The Great Fire - December 5, 1905

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 57

Manassas, Naval Battery

14-35-009

Naval Battery (Rebel) at Manassas Junction Sketch

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 4x6, p. 15

Manassas, Railroad cars, Civil War

01-12-13

Two views of Manassas, 1864... (Railroad cars)

Photo on a display panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

Manassas, Ruins after Confederate Evacuation

01-12-23

Ruins of Manassas after Confederate evacuation

Photo on a display panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

Manassas, view from top of Courthouse.

14-03-254

Manassas, taken from the top of the county Courthouse shows Bethel Lutheran Parsonage, Judge Thornton's law office.

"The Journal Messenger" 22 March 1962 p. 6A

Digitally scanned Prints

ManassasElectric and Water Building

14-22-181

Manassas Electric and Water Building

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:168

**ManassasService Station** 

14-38-080

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x3, p. 61

c. 1900s

1864

Manasses Gap RR rails in storage

Manassas Service Station

14-66-248

Rail yard in Alexandria showing MGRR rails in storage.

July 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Manderfield, G. J. 14-65-205

G. J. Manderfield. President American Bank

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation

Section", p.1)

Newspaper

Manderfield, G. P. 14-65-207

Officers & members of the Board of the Piedmont Savings & Loan Association

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation"

Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Manderfield, Grover 14-65-172

Members o9f the Prince William Board of Supervisors 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section, p.1)

Newspaper

Manderfield, Grover & Loretta

14-91-013

Manderfield Home on the Occoquan River (Grover & Loretta Manderfield)

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Dec. 1968, p. 28

Published in Magazine

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Manderfield, Grover P. 02-02-06

G. P. Manderfield, Joseph Johnson and others standing in front of Board of Supervisors

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Manderfield, Grover P. 02-02-14

Grover P. Manderfield

Indexed As:

Man sitting and reading. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Manderfield, Grover P. 02-02-16

Grover P. Manderfield

Man in bank at Occoquan. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 1967 Annual Report

Manderfield, Grover P. 02-02-20

Grover P. Manderfield

One Board of Supervisors member & seating audience. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 1966 Annual Report

Manderfield, Grover P. 02-02-26

G. P. Manderfield, R. W. Alvey, B. Lowe, O. J. Fitzwater and J. B. Johnson

Five men and a map outside. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x6 November 4, 1965

Manderfield, Grover P. 02-02-27

Grover P. Manderfield

Men standing outside. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x6

Manderfield, Grover P. 02-02-28

Grover P. Manderfield

Two men standing outside. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x6

Manderfield, Grover P. 02-02-34

Grover P. Manderfield

Man with name plate on the desk. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x6

Manderfield, Grover P. 02-03-20

G. P. Manderfield, R. W. Alvey and others; Recreation Heads

Five people. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x8 March 17, 1966

Manderfield, Grover P. 02-15-05

Men identified as: Manderfield, Alvey and Unknown

Three men in auditorium

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Manderfield, Grover P. 02-02-32

Joseph B. Johnson and Grover P. Manderfield Two men sitting. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x6

Manderfield, Grover P. 02-02-24

O. J. Fitzwater and G. P. Manderfield

Two men seated. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Manderfield, Grover P. 02-15-01

Men identified as: Unknown; Johnson; Unknown; Ferlazzo; Fitzwater; Lowe; Alvey; Manderfield; Unknown; Sharp; Unknown;

Unknown

Twelve men in raincoats standing outside

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 563

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken

Manderfield, Grover P.

**Compilers Notes** 

02-15-04

Men identified as: Sharp: Alvey: Unknown; Johnson: Unknown: Unknown: Unknown: Fitzwater: Unknown: Manderfield

Students and men in machine shop

Photo Prints - 8x10

January 18, 1968

Manderfield, Grover P.

02-15-08

Men identified as: Fitzwater, Unknown, Unknown, Unknown, Sharp, Ferlazzo, Unknown, Alvey, Johnson, Unknown, Unknown,

Manderfield

Men in machine shop

Photo Prints - 8x10

January 18, 1968

Manderfield, Grover P.

02-15-11

Men identified as: Unknown; Fitzwater; Unknown; Manderfield; Unknown; Johnson

Men in the library

Photo Prints - 8x10

January 18, 1968

Manderfield, Grover P.

02-15-13

Men identified as: Unknown, Fitzwater, Sharp, Unknown, Unknown, Manderfield, Johnson, Unknown, Unknown

Men watching men remodeling

Photo Prints - 8x10

January 18, 1968

Maneuvers near Manassas, 2nd Battalion, U. S. Army

Engineers, 1904

Series 19-1

Photo Prints - 8x10

September 1904

Maniglia, Carole

14-26-005

Carole Maniglia, Former member of Prince William Historical Commission

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: iii

Published in Book

**Manley School** 

14-37-43

The Manley School built in 1926

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 142

**Manley School** 

14-41-07

Manley School

Collection of 3 photographs. Includes information from the Fisk University Rosenwald Fund card File Database.

1920s

Mann, William Hodges

14-38-049

Peace Jubilee in front of Prince William County Courthouse with President William Howard Taft and Virginia Governor William Hodges Mann

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 39

1911

Mann, William Hodges

14-40-22

Peace Jubilee with President William Howard Taft and William Hodges Mann Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 49

Mann, William Hodges, Gov.

14-17-25

Governor William Hodges Mann & staff at Manassas National Jubilee

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x5; page: 100

**Manuel Cemetery** 

16-01-253

King-Manuel Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Manuel Malinda H.

16-06-01

Malinda H. wife of Ander'n Manuel born April 19, 1803 Died Feb. 13, 1888 - grave marker

Digital Print

2014

Manuel. Anderson

16-06-02

Anderson Manuel; Died Jun. 6, 1866 - grave marker

**Digital Print** 

Indexed As: Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Manuel, Anderson B. 16-06-12

Anderson B. Manuel; 1858-1927 - grave marker Digital Print

Manuel, Anna P. 16-06-06

Mother Anna P. Manuel; born Aug. 1, 1835; Died Oct. 28, 1902 - grave marker

**Digital Print** 

Manuel, Elizabeth A. 16-06-03

Elizabeth A. Manuel; Sept 17, 1824; Feb. 12, 1896 - grave marker

Digital Print

Manuel, G. F. 16-06-09

G. F. Manuel; Born Aug 3, 1861; Died Aug. 24, 1897 - grave marker

Digital Print

Manuel, J. P. 14-90-079

Sons of Confederate Veterans

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 75

Published in Book 1910

Manuel, J. Peyton 15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Manuel, J. R. 16-06-11

J. R. Manuel; Born Mar 18, 1833; Died Dec. 18, 1892 - grave marker

Digital Print

Manuel, John W. 16-06-07

John W. Manuel; Born Oct. 9, 1864; Died Oct. 18, 1908 - grave marker

Digital Print

Manuel, Johnson H. 16-06-04

Johnson H. Manuel, Dec. 11, 1830, July 5, 1913 - grave marker

Digital Print

Manuel, Joseph P. Pvt. 14-92-22

Pvt. Joseph P. Manuel

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Manuel, Maria L. 16-06-10

Maria L. Manuel; Born Sept. 14, 1833; Died July 24, 1904 - grave marker

Digital Print

Manuel, Maria V. 16-06-08

Maria V. infant of W. F. & A. T. Manuel; Born Dec. 25, 1862; Died Nov. 16, 1863 - grave marker

Digital Print

Manuel, Pvt. Joseph Peyton 14-03-045

Pvt. Joseph Peyton Manuel, 49th VA Inf. CSA

Ancestry. Com Library, Family Photo Collection; also: Manassas Museum Collection

1864 Xerox copy

Manuel. Warren 14-03-349

Brentsville District High School Class of 1954 reunion group: Helen Graves, Nancy Tiller, Sarah Burke, Paul Croushorn, Lois Alderman, Laura Sloper, Warren Manuel.

The Bull Run Observer, 22 July 2016, p. 25

Newspaper

Manuel, Wm. F. 16-06-05

Father Wm. F. Manuel; Born Nov, 20, 1827; Died Oct. 9, 1902 - grave marker

**Digital Print** 

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Manuel's Farm (No. 22, Vol.I)

19-01

14-03-076

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10

September 1904

Maple Spring Farm

Maple Spring Farm later named Bellwood

Photo published in "For My Grandchildren" by Ann Lightner Park (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Par), p. 7

Mapping Office 01-21-01

Woman reading a map in the Mapping Office

Slides January 1980

Marble Hill Farm, Catharpin 07-09-136

Marble Hill Farm, Catharpin

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Marders, Catherine Isabella Rogers 14-03-160A

Catherine Isabella Rogers Marders

Digitally scanned Prints

Marders, Lovell 14-03-422

Lovell Marders in old age

"Virginia Baptist Register No. 56", 2017, p. 4264 (RELIC 286-1755)

Published in Book

Marders, Thomas William

13-02-47

Thomas William Marders, probably (sketch)

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Marders, Thomas William

14-03-160

Thomas William Marders (1840-1864), son of Rev. Lovell Marders and Eliza (nee McCance)

copy from Mark Jenkins, 6/28/2010

Digitally scanned Prints

Maret, Dr. 14-23-075

Dr. Maret in medical office

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 39

Published in Book

Maret, Dr. 14-68-055

Dr. Maret

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 82

Published in Book

Marine Corps Base, Quantico 14-03-280

Quantico Marine Corps Base, Chow line

Washington Post, Rotogravure Section, 11 Sep 1938

Newspaper 1938

Marine Corps Museum 14-91-015

U. S. Marine Corps Museum at Quantico

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Jan. 1969, p. 13

Published in Magazine

Marine Corps, National Museum 14-47-052

The National Museum of the Marine Corps, Marine Corps Base Quantico (6 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 70-72

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Marine Installation 14-20-017

Marine & Air Force Installation

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 2x4; Page: 68

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**MArker, Antioch Church** 

14-78-06

Antioch Church Historic Marker (Ref., p.7)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Marlow, Linda

The Haymarket Woman's Club participating in a countywide anti-litter project.

September 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Marrumsco Plaza Shopping Center** 

14-28-130

14-66-070

Marumsco Plaza Shopping Center

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 5, page 69 (color)

Published in Book

1970

Marsh Farm 14-88-016

Marsh Farm

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

1997

Marsh, John O. Jr.

14-26-097

14-28-138

Army Second Lieutenant Charles E. Melton and U. S. Rep. John O. Marsh, Jr.

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 211

April 1968

Marsh, Lester T.

Marsh Realty

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI): photo size: 3 x 5, page 73

Published in Book

1970

1934/5

1938

Marsh, Rebecca

04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Marshall, Alice M.

14-13-053

Virginia 4-H Representatives at National Camp with G. A. Elcan, Alice M. Marshall (Louisa Co.), Jack Simmons (Allegheny co.), Wilda Bourne (Prince William Co.), Robert Griffin (Culpeper Co.), Hallie Hughes.

Photo No.: CUL0057 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

Marshall, Edward C.

14-66-241

Edward C. Marshall (1805-1882), first president of the Manssas Gap Railroad

June 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Marshall, Effie

14-36-38

Women's Society of Christian Service, 25th Anniversary Nov. 1965. Myrtle Mitchell, Helen Eagle, Olive Fisher, Elsia Haddox. Indie Coleman, Kennie Hottle, Betty Johnson, Alverda Parrish, Jessie Blakemore, Mary Compton, Effie Marshall, Lizzie Kit, Ruth Sutphin, Helen Davids Minnie Muddiman, Sara Rice, Pearl Evans.

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 225

Marshall, Mrs. Willie

14-13-024

Bethel Woodbridge Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Sara Johnson, Mrs. Ethel Dawson, Mrs. R. S. Hall, Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. Sara Wiglesworth, unknown, Mrs. Deniccoli, Mrs. Ambrose Petallet, unknown, unknown, unknown, Mrs. Ethel Arnold, Mrs. Willie Marshall, Mrs. Hannah Thompson, Mrs. Riley, Mrs. G. Yorkdale, Miss Allice Webb, agent.

Photo No.: CUL0149 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

Marshall, Thomas Howard

14-03-303

Thomas Howard Marshall, police officer in Manassas during the 1950s

Kindred Spirits Newsletter, June 2015 (RELIC Mag)

Published in Newsletter

Description

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index
Format Photo No. Date Taken

Marstella, LwClaire A.

13-02-20

LeClaire A. Marstella, 4th VA Regiment Volunteer, Stonewall Brigade. Enlisted about April 1861. Discharged 3 Apr 1865. Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Marsteller Farm

14-88-014

Marsteller Farm

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

**Marsteller Farm** 

14-88-017

14-88-008

Marsteller Farm

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

1997

Page 568

Marsteller Farm barn building

Marsteller Farm barn building

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Marsteller Farm barn interior

14-88-011

Matsteller Farm barn interior "History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Marsteller Farm building

14-88-007

Marsteller Farm building

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Marsteller Farm silo

14-88-013

Marsteller Farm silo

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Marsteller Farm, old house

14-88-009

19-01

Marsteller Farm, old house

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Marsteller, Doctor, House (No. 5 & 52, Vol.I; No. 198, Vol.IV;

No. 119, Vol.V))

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Marsteller, E. H. Dr. 14-03-159

The Supervisors worked closely with school officials in '58

Journal Messenger, 15 Jan 1959, p. A-8

Newspaper

Marsteller, Emlyn Harrison

14-03-152

Doctor Emlyn Harrison Marsteller and his wife Elizabeth Rodman Selden as they appered in costume at the Washington Bicentennial Ball, Gadsby's Tavern, Alexandria ,VA

Digitally scanned Prints 22 Feb 1932

Marsteller, Louis A. 04-01-33

Louis A. Marsteller

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [9-5-80]

Other Media

Marsteller, Samuel Arell

14-03-377

Samuel Arell Marsteller (1793-1878), son of Philip G. and Christiana Copper Marsteller.

"Our town: 1749-1865: likenesses of this place & its people taken from life" (RELIC 757.0838 Ale)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

14-77-01 Marten, R.

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Martha Shop 03-01-01

Raw material for a music room. Uneven bricks, lumber and trash littered the room. Manassas women club members had selected for a music, periodical and reference section for the Prince William County Public Library demonstration project. Area shown in #5 before renovating and decorating. Located at the back of the Martha Shop.

Howard E. Churchill photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

March 5, 1953

Martha Shop 03-01-02

Back room of a print shop. Area pictured in No. 1 before renovating and decorating. Located at the back of the Martha Shop. Howard E. Churchill photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Martha Shop** 03-01-03

Area show in No. 3 before renovating and decorating. Located at the back of the Martha Shop.

Howard E. Churchill photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

03-01-04 **Martha Shop** 

Chairman of Prince William County Board of Supervisors, Jack Fick, receives keys and title. Pictured left to right Mrs. William Lloyd (Ruth E.), Mrs. Norma Passage, Mrs. William Barbee, Ernestine Grafton, Jack Fick, R. B. Gossom, John Ellis. Seated: Carl Kincheloe, Bradford Lowe, R. S. Hall. Located at the back of the Martha Shop.

Howard E. Churchill photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Martha Shop** 03-01-05

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton. Located at the back of the Martha Shop.

Howard E. Churchill photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 1952

03-01-06 **Martha Shop** 

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton. Located at the back of the Martha Shop.

Howard E. Churchill photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Martha Shop 03-01-07

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss Ernestine Grafton. Located at the back of the Martha Shop.

Howard E. Churchill photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Martha Shop** 03-01-08

Fiction and nonfiction section, Prince William County Public Library Demonstration Project. Located at the back of the Martha

Howard E. Churchill photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Martha Shop 03-01-09

Reference book section and children's corner Prince William County Public Library demonstration project, Manassas, Virginia. Located at the back of the Martha Shop.

Original picture published in newspaper. Howard E. Churchill photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Martha Shop 03-01-10

Music, periodical and reference sections Located at the back of the Martha Shop.

Original picture and its published version from the newspaper. Howard E. Churchill photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Indexed As:** 

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Martin Chevrolet** 

14-65-245

Gregory Construction Buildings (4 photos)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.10)

Newspaper

**Martin Chevrolet** 

14-72-48

D. J. Martin Chevrolet, Triangle

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), May2015

Published in Calendar

Martin House

14-25-216

Martin House, Yorkshire

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 151

Published in Book

**Martin Scarlett Grave** 

14-25-012

Martin Scarlett Grave, Woodbridge

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 22

Published in Book

Martin, D. J. Mrs. Sr.

14-65-264

Bethlehem Good Housekeepers' Club in 1968

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Martin, Dudley

14-03-370

Dudley Martin purchaser of the first 1947 Chevrolet in Manassas

Manassas Journal, Nov. 19, 1936,, p. 1

Published in Newspaper

Martin, G. W.

14-23-112

Quantico Masonic Lodge officers in 1934

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 57

Published in Book

Martin, Gary

14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

April 14, 1963

Martin, Jerry Lt. Col., USMC (Ret) American Legion Post 10, 14-03-312

**VFW Post 7589** 

Freedom Museum in Manassas group photo.

The Bull Run Observer, 18 Sept. 2015 p. 31

Xerox copy

2015

Martin, John T.

14-36-36

Easter 1996, Milton Rodgers, Dr. John T. Martin, Pete Costello

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 144

Martin, Mrs. D. J.

14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

May 1938

Martin, William

14-23-244

Bill Wood, William Martin, Floyd Bryant, LeonardP utnam and C. H. Wine giving militry salute

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 129

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Martinez Family 14-23-261

Mark, Marty, Gerry and Rocky Martinez with Dr.A Ifred J. Ferlazzo at ribbon cutting of Marty's Men's Shop in Dumfries Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 137 Published in Book

Martinez, Geraldine Faye (Lytle)

Geraldine Faye (Lytle) Martinez Collection

Series 17, Group 1

Photo Prints - 7x10

Martino, Michael J. 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

Martino, Mrs. 14-32-407

Mrs. Martino (age 91) adjusts the curtains she made for the Haislip-Hall log home whre she lived as a young girl.

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Marty's Men's Shop 14-23-261

Mark, Marty, Gerry and Rocky Martinez with Dr.Alfred J. Ferlazzo at ribbon cutting of Marty's Men's Shop in Dumfries Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 137

Published in Book

Marumsco 02-21-10

Marumsco

Slides Sep 82

Marumsco Hills 14-34-043

Marumsco Hills is on the Estate of Belle Air former home of Rev. Spencer Gyayson

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6, p.41, q.v.

Marumsco Plaza Shopping Center

14-65-146

Marumsco Plaza Shopping Center

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2, p.1)

Newspaper

Marumsco Plaze 14-28-018

Marumsco Plaze

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 1 x 3, page 14

Published in Book 1970

Marumsco Plumbing and Heating, Inc. 14-28-005

Marumsco Plumbing and Heating, Inc. Building

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 4 x 6, page 3

Published in Book 1970

Marumsco Woods 14-91-002

Marumsco Woods

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Oct. 1968, p. 5

Published in Magazine

Marusmsco Hille 14-31-07

View of Marumsco Hills at site of Belle-Aire Plantation

Digitally scanned Prints 1 Apr 2006

Mason House, George 14-49-01

George Mason House, Woodbridge, VA, on the Occoquan River with old wooden railroad bridge, ca. 1886

1 positive & 3 negatives

Photo Prints - 8x10

Mason, Eva Marsteller 16-01-009-02

Eva Marsteller Mason Cemetery Marker, St. Paul's Episcopal Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 571

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

14-50-13

Mason, Geroge IV George Mason IV, 1725-1792

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 30

Published in Book

Mason, Harry 03-01-34

Harry Mason, First patron at Central Library

Photo Prints - 3x4 January 21, 1971 at 9:01

Masonic Lodge, Haymarket 14-26-105

Haymarket Masonic Lodge #313

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 218

Published in Book

Masonic Lodge, Haymarket 14-42-03

Masonic Lodge, Haymarket

Photo published in "Haymarket Virginia" 2006 Calendar (RELIC 975.52732HAY)

Masonic Lodge, Haymarket 14-66-058

Haymarket Masonic Lodge. No. 313, Haymarket, marks 100 years

June 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Masonic Lodge, Haymarket 07-09-090

Haymarket Masonic Lodge

2-Photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Mathers, Walter 14-45-065

Walter Mathers

May 1990

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Mathews, Robert I. Pvt. 14-92-16

Pvt. Robert I. Mathews, Co. D.

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Mathias, Goldie 14-38-178

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company Auxiliary with Eula Bourne, Becky Dowell, Mildred Watts, Goldie Mathias, Lorene Parrish, Eleanor Hynson, Edna Earl Kincheloe, Lois Brown, Henrietta Jussaume, Orma Davis, Bibs Wheeling, Bea Barron, Ruth Slusher, Mattie Parrish and Walser Roaher

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.126

1954

Mathis, Christian 14-15-15

The Pink House owned by R. S. Hynson. Home of Christian Mathis

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4, p. 30, g.v.

Matthews house 14-22-034

Matthews house circa 1900

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 5x7;

Page:37

Matthews House 14-34-127

Matthews House

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6, p.127, q.v.

1862

Matthews, B. Farm & House (No. 79, Vol.II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Matthews, James M. Pvt.

14-92-15

Pvt. James B. Mathews, Co. D.

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Mauck, Paul 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Maxfield Cemetery 16-01-164

Maxfield Cemetery (6 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Maxfield House & Cemetery, Hoadley area 07-09-096

Maxfield House and Cemetery, Hoadley area

2-Photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 29 Jun 1997

Maxfield, Jane 16-01-164-04

Jane Maxfield Cemetery Marker, Maxfield Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Maxwell, Pat 14-32-217

Nokesville Homemakers Club in front of the Brentsville Courthouse

July 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

May, Annie & Walter 14-63-44

Annie & Walter May

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.202

Published in Book

May, Frank 14-65-094

Old Manassas Band with Dan Lewis, Danny Bell, J. I. Randall, G. Raymond Ratcliffe, Jeff Conner, Frank May, Wilson Wenrich 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.2)

Newspaper

May, Jackie 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

May, Jessie 04-01-10

Prince William County Bookmobile with Dorothy Smith, Jessie May et. al.

See also photo no. 03-01-15. Annual Report 1967. Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was"

Other Media

May, Judge William 14-22-085

Political rally with Judge William May, G. C. Russell and Mr. Gallagher

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:83

11 July 1959

May, Kate 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

May, Roland 14-45-066

Roland May

May 1991, Apr 2005

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

14-65-179

May, W. W.

Judges McDougal Rice & W. W. May

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Mayer, Robert 14-26-088

Lafayette Day 1993 with James Shepard, Robert Mayer, Charles Leonard and George Lee

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 198

Published in Book

Mayhugh Cemetery 16-01-259

Mayhugh Cemetery (2 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Mayhugh, Amanda J. 08-02-06

Gravestone inscribed: "Amanda J. Mayhugh Born April 1826 Died February 1899"

PRWMCO-BACO-6. Tony P. Wrenn photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 30, 1969

Mayhugh, Helen White 14-66-218

Mrs. Helen White Mayhugh with grave stone of Hugh W.White, CSA

January 2014, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Mayhugh's Store, Greenwich 07-09-052

Mayhugh's Store, Greenwich

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Mays Family 14-54-62

Stan, Pat, Brian and Steven Mays

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

McArdle, Vicki 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

McAtee, R. B. 07-03-02

Yorkshire Volunteer Fire Dept. on Rt. 28 Mailboxes - Yorkshire between Centreville and Manassas

Letter dated Nov. 13, 1992 from Fairfax Co. Public Library indicating photograph was donated by the photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 May 1957

McBride, Jimmy and Rita 14-76-47

Jimmy and Rita McBride with "Junior" Roseberry

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.120

Published in Book

McBryde, Mildred 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

McBryde, Mildred 14-23-283

Kiwanis Kapers at Osbourn High School with Gilley Kincheloe, Henrietta Jussaume, Virginia Ratcliffe, Mildred McBryde and

Walser rohy

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 143

Published in Book

McBryde, Nancy 14-23-205

Children at swimming dock

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 104

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

McCall, Howard

14-03-412

Howard McCall of Woodbridge puts on his make-up to be Perp the Clown.

"Potomac News, 23 Sept. 1976, p. A-8

Published in Newspaper

1976

McCann. Ronald Douglas

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

McCarren House, Catharpin-Woolsey 07-09-145

Gwatkin House, Catharpin-Woolsey

4-photos

3200 Sanders Lane

McCarren House

Photo Prints - 4x6 2000

McCarron, Kay 14-66-072

Chapman/Beverley Mill (6 photos including R. J. Jacobs and Kay McCarron)

October 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**McCarty Equipment** 

14-26-128

McCarty Equipment

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 277

Published in Book

McCellan, Gen. 14-90-104

McClellan and staff; Capt. Clark, Gen. McCellan, Capt Van Vliet, Maj. Barry

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 100

Published in Book

McCleese, Brian A. 14-70-008

Prince William County Criminal Justice Academy Basic Law Enforcement 29th Session graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

McClure, Marilyn 14-32-217

Nokesville Homemakers Club in front of the Brentsville Courthouse

July 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

McCoart Bldg. & Stadium

:)

McCoart Bldg. & Stadium, aerial, (10 slides)

Slides Oct 87

02-21-41

McCoart Building 14-03-007

James J. McCoart Administration Center

Photo is in color in the "Prince William County Annual Report - 1989"; VA 352.0755 Pri 1989

Xerox copy

McCoart Building 14-25-011

McCoart Buildng

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 20

Published in Book

McCoart County Building 02-21-30

McCoart County Building (2 slides)

Slides Jun 85

McCoart, James 14-82-09

James McCoart, Member of the Board of County Supervisors

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter April 1979

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

McCoart, James 14-03-424

Library Site deeded with John Walvius, Kathleen Seefeldt, Irene V. Hylton, Gail Niedernhofer, James Byrd and James McCoart.

JM 8 Dec. 1978, p. A9 article about the event.

Xerox copy 1978

McCoart, James J. 14-03-360

Five new supervisors sworn in by C. E. Gnadt, Clerk

"Potomac News", 24 Dec. 1975, p. A 2

Published in Newspaper 1975

McConnell, Bernie 14-32-493

Sitting with Santa in the Courthouse.

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

McConnell, Chris 14-32-493

Sitting with Santa in the Courthouse.

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

McConnell, Edgar 14-45-067

Edgar McConnell

Apr 2005

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

McCorkie, Larey William 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

McCormack House 14-14-22

Cabin, "McCormack House", Haymarket

Fiche 84 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

McCormack House 14-25-179

McCormack House, Haymarket

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 128

Published in Book

McCormack House 14-34-061

The McCormack House

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x4, p.63 q.v.

McCormack house 14-66-077

McCormack house near St. Paul's Church, Haymarket

November 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

McCormack House, Haymarket 07-09-088

McCormack House, Haymarket

7-Photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 2008

McCormick House 08-05-06

McCormick House (far right). Fence of Mrs. Brownie Smith (left rear) living in 1974. House (foreground) Gray sisters. House is

now gone.

Photo Prints - 4x5

McCormick House 08-05-18

Interior McCormick House

PRWMCO - HAYM - 14. Tommye Burton photographer.

Photo Prints - 4x5

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

08-06-126

08-07-41

McCormick House

Haymarket McCormick House

Side view of 1 1/2 story house

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

June 5, 1971

**McCormick House** 

Haymarket McCormick house

H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides July 1971

McCormick House 14-26-039

McCormick House

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 125

Published in Book

McCormick House 14-42-12

McCormick House, Haymarket

Photo published in "Haymarket Virginia" 2006 Calendar (RELIC 975.52732HAY)

McCorn, Margaret 14-64-079

Margaret McCorn, Usher

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 13

Published in Book

McCorn, Margaret 14-64-127

Sister Margaret McCorn, Member of Distinction

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 54

Published in Book

McCoy, Madeline 14-38-140

Wedding of Frances Bushong to Sedrick Saunders with J. Jenkins Davies, Madeline McCoy, Hawes Davies, Rose Ratcliffe, Lowery Saunders, W. Sedrick Saunders, Frances Bushong, Rena Bevans, Jack Merchant, Esther Warren Pattie, Wallace Lynn and Walser Conner

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.99

1935

McCoy, Wiklliam 14-03-396

William McCoy, related on the Cole side of the Keys family.

Photos are filed in the RELIC Keys Family File

Xerox copy

McCuen, J. Raymond 14-38-058

Manassas Railroad Depot with Oscar Hudson, John Maloney, Achilles Wilson, Thomas W. Howard, Bernard Trimmer, J.

Raymond McCuen, Watt Merchant, G. Walker Merchant, Claude Hixson and Rixey Embrey

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x5, p. 47

McCuen, J. Raymond "Cutie" (Agent) 14-59-0

Southern Railway employees at Manassas posing at passenger depot. [same photo as No. 14-60-02]

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 139

Published in Book ca. 1928

McCuin Farm, Gainesville 07-09-055

Red Fence Farm, Gainesville Bell Farm & McCuin Farm

Torn down for Creekside development

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

McCuin, Ray and Ernest 14-26-073

Haymarket Baseball Team: Smith Garrison, Jim Senseney, Ray McCuin, Jim Day Harrover, Jack Lightner, Calvin Herold, Ernest McCuin, Bill Garrett, Robert Rollins

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 177

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**McDaniel Family** 14-54-63

Jean, Jerri and Stephen McDaniel

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

McDarment, Sarah Elizabeth 14-26-080

Sarah Elizabeth McDarment and "Uncle" Alfred Brent

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 185

Published in Book

McDonald, Charles R. 14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.4)

Newspaper

McDonald, Charles R. 14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.4)

Newspaper

McDonald, Charles R. (Mrs.) 14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section",

p.4)

Newspaper

McDonald, Clyde T. Jr. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

McDowell, Irvin 14-55-14

Camp of General Irvin McDowell's body guard

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

01-25-26 McGarity, Mary Hope

Mary Hope McGarity, age 12 weeks

Photo Prints - 3x4

McGee, Kevin 14-70-003

Public Safety Heroes Event

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Volume 2

Published in Newsletter

McGill, Bud Lee 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

McGlothlin, F. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past: (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4: Page: 97

Published in Book

16-01-000-10 McGrath, Laura

Laura McGrath, died Dec 7, 1911, Age 44 yrs Grave marker, Tombstone Repository.

Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

McGregor, Ellen 14-10-02

The old plantation house at Dunblane; home of Dr. Jesse & Ellen MacGregor Ewell.

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

McGuinn, W. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

McGullar, A. J. 16-01-000-19

A. J. McGullar, Company B, 14th BN, Miss, LT, ARTY, CSA[with two additional broken stones], Tombstone Repository. Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

McInteer, J. F. 14-23-157

Iwo Jima Memorial at Quantico MCB; J. F. McInteer, Mitchel Raftelis, John Adams, Mayor Robert Park, Jim Sisson & Percy Brown

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 78 Published in Book

McInteer, James 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986 Photo Prints - 9x24

McInteer, Rose 14-23-071

May Day at Dumfries Elementary School

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 37

Published in Book 1923

McInteer, Teddy Stuart 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

McIntier. W. 14-23-130

Quantico Baseball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x6; Page: 65

Published in Book

McIntosh, Agnes 14-54-64

Agnes McIntosh

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

McIntosh, Mildred 14-32-411

Brentsville School 2009 Class Reunion

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

14-32-323 McIntosh, Mildred (Fogle)

Students who attended the 2008 Brentsville One-Room School Reunion

October 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

McInturff, Shirley H. Sr. 16-01-000-09

Shirley H. McInturff, Sr.S1, USN, WWII, Jul 25, 1927-Feb 13, 1990 Grave marker, Tombstone Repository.

Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

McKellett, Pearl 14-63-53

Ed Wright & Pearl McKellett

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.209

Published in Book

McKonly, Norman Elwood 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

McLean Barn 14-25-199

McLean (Yorkshire)Barn, Yorkshire (site)

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 141

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

McLean House 11-01-31

McLean House at Appomattox Courthouse

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

McLean, Allen Steven 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

McLean, Virginia Beverly Hooe Mason

12-01-02

Virginia Beverley Hooe Mason McLean 1818-1893

Photo of an old painting. Donated by Jerry A. Foster, Jr., 8/23/96

Photo Prints - 8x10

McLearen, Llera Ada 16-01-061-01

Llera Ada McLearen Cemetery Marker, Bradley Community Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

McLemore, Auo 14-23-082

Auo McLemore and Betty Steele

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 43

Published in Book

McMahan, Ralph 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

McMahon, Gordon 14-68-013

Luella Schafer and Gordon McMahon on Occoquan Bridge "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 32

Published in Book

McManaway, Lula 14-03-073

Teachers at Manassas High School in 1938 included Pauline Smith, Emily Johnson, Nancy Waters Lyons, Lula McManaway &

Mary Berkley Nelson

Manassas Journal Messenger, 30 May 2006, p.A3

Newspaper

McMurrer, Tom 14-45-068

Tom McMurrer

Summer 1997

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

McNaught, Diane photo collection

Mount Atlas Photo Collection donated by Diane McNaught.

Group 14, Series 9

McNutt, Michael Chester 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

McPhillips, Henry 14-23-240

William Brown, Harry Poln, Cappy Ellison and Henry McPhillips at Alvey's Store

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 125

Published in Book

McPhillips, Margaret A. 14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Indexed As: Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

McRee, Johnson "Fat Cat"

Johnson "Fat Cat" McRee

Apr 2007

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

McRee, Johnson Mr. and Mrs. home

14-87-16

14-45-069

Home of Mr. and Mrs. Johnson McRee on Sudley Rd.

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media 1958

McRee, Marshall Theodore

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Meade, Chollie Christine

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Meadecroft 14-26-048

Meadecroft

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 134

Published in Book c. 1993

Meadowland 08-08-33

Meadowland, Chapman family home (Photo identified by Ren Conner 2008)

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 12, 1969

Meadowland 08-08-34

Meadowland, Chapman family home (Photo identified by Ren Conner 2008)

Photo Prints - 3x5 **April 1974** 

Meadowland 14-66-347

Meadowland, ruins of the Jonathan Chapman home. Built in 1740s burned the 1880s.

February 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

14-88-031 Meadowlands

Meadowlands, AKA The Miller's house at Chapman's mill "History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Meadowlands, Broad Run 07-09-022

Meadowland, Broad Run Chapman House Ruins

4-photops

1993 Photo Prints - 4x6

Meadows, Georgia 14-32-405

Georgia Meadows

September 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Meadows, The 14-03-216

The Meadows (The Lewis Estate), Rt. 234, Sudley Road, Manassas VA

Color Print

Photo Prints - 3x4 11-26-2010

10/25/2021 Page 581 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Meadows, Tony 14-32-384

Capt. Tony Meadows displays a Virginia flag that he had commissioned.

**Format** 

May2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter April 18, 2009

Meek, Isaac House 14-66-102

Isaac Meek's House

February 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2012

Meetze, C. J. 14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Meetze, John I. 15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Mehr, Rachel 14-32-493

Sitting with Santa in the Courthouse.

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Mehr, Tom 14-32-493

Sitting with Santa in the Courthouse.

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Meir, Ellen 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Melrose Castle 11-01-29

Murray's Melrose Castle, Casanova, Fauquier County, VA

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Melton House 14-26-076

Melton House (2 photos)

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 181

Published in Book

Melton House 14-26-127

Melton House

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 277

Published in Book

Melton, Charles E. 14-26-097

Army Second Lieutenant Charles E. Melton and U. S. Rep. John O. Marsh, Jr.

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 211

April 1968

Date Taken

Melton, Frances 14-20-014

Frances Melton

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 5x6; Page: 58

Melton, Frances 14-44-18

Frances Melton, p. 99

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Melton, Frances 14-54-65

Frances Melton

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Melton, M. S. 14-03-159

The Supervisors worked closely with school officials in '58

Journal Messenger, 15 Jan 1959, p. A-8

Newspaper

Melton's Feed Store 14-26-114

P. W. Eatery, former Melton's Feed Store

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 266

Published in Book

Melton's Store 14-03-027

Jordan and Jordan General Merchandise, built in 1867 later Melton's Store, Haymarket

Xerox copy

Melvin, Brenda 14-32-436

Mr. John Donovan with his great-granddaughter, Brenda Melvin on the porch of their home (previously the Dawson home), on

what is now Izaak Walton Dr., Brentsville

April 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Melvin, Edith 14-32-299

Edith Melvin school hoto

July 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1941-42

Melvin, Edith A. 14-32-075

Memories of growing up in Brentsville in her own words by Edith A. Melvin Turner

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Melvin, George 14-32-005

Students attending the 77th school reunion, September 10, 2005

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Melvin, George 14-32-069

George Melvin remembers Brentsville

April 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Melvin, George 14-32-088

George Melvin

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Melvin, George 14-32-247

George Melvin

November 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Melvin, George 14-32-411

Brentsville School 2009 Class Reunion

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Melvin, George & Johnnie 14-32-063

At the Union Church Building in Brentsville, the Presbyterian congregation

March 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Melvin, George Arthur

14-32-229

George Arthur Melvin, school photo

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Melvin, John Foley

14-32-230

John Foley Melvin, school photo

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Melvin, Johnny 14-32-248

Johnny Melvin

November 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Melvin, Jonnie 14-32-492

Johnnie Melvin, Gladys Wolfe, Eugene Wolfe, Joyce Keys, Mattie Whetzel, & James "Cookie" Wolfe

December 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Mercer, Donald R. Jr.

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Merchant House

14-14-13

The Merchant House, Washington Blvd. at Dumfries, Va.

Fiche 82 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Merchant Mill 14-23-014

Ellicott/Merchant Mill with mill house

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 7

Published in Book

Merchant, Anna 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Merchant, Annie & Violet

14-22-142

Annie Merchant and her daughter Violet

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x2;

Page:138

Merchant, Annie Laurie 14-13-010

Women's Rest Room, Manassas Railroad Station with (L-R) Unknown, Unknown, Unknown, Louise Merchant, Unknown, Annie

Laurie Merchant, Elvera Conner, Mrs. John Burke

Photo No.: CUL0003 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) unknown

Merchant, B. D. 14-90-079

Sons of Confederate Veterans

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 75

Published in Book 1910

Merchant, B. D., Lieutenant 14-86-08

Lieutenant B. D. Merchant

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Merchant, Ben 14-65-259

Ewell Camp No. 16, Confederate Veterans of Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index
Format Photo No. Date Taken

Merchant, Benjamin Dyer

**Compilers Notes** 

14-35-014

Benjamin Dyer Merchant in 1911

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 25

Merchant, Benjamin Dyer

13-02-21

Benjamin Dyer Merchant, Co. A, 4th VA Calvary Enlisted 1 Apr 1861. Discharged by parole at Ft. Delaware, 15 Jun 1865. Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Merchant, Dr. W.Fewell

14-25-112

Dr. W. Fewell Merchant House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 89
Published in Book

Merchant, Dr. William Fewell

14-38-165

Dr. Wiliam Fewell Merchant

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x2, p.118

Merchant, Evelyne

14-23-136

Frances Saunders & Evelyne Merchant

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 67
Published in Book

Merchant, F. A. 04-01-48

C. E. Wheat and F. A. Merchant

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was"

Other Media

Merchant, F. A. 04-01-48A

C. E. Wheat and F. A. Merchant Original of photo no. 04-01-48

Photo Prints - 6x8

Merchant, F. A. 13-02-38

C. D. Wheat (L) & F. A. Merchant (R), Co. A, 4th VA Calvary Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Merchant, G. Walker

14-38-058

Manassas Railroad Depot with Oscar Hudson, John Maloney, Achilles Wilson, Thomas W. Howard, Bernard Trimmer, J. Raymond McCuen, Watt Merchant, G. Walker Merchant, Claude Hixson and Rixey Embrey

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x5, p. 47

Merchant, G. Wlaker (Telegrapher)

14-59-06

Southern Railway employees at Manassas posing at passenger depot. [same photo as No. 14-60-02] "Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 139

Published in Book ca. 1928

Merchant, Gilbert 14-38-108

Group of boys including Edward Conner, Paul Williams, Herman Lunsford, Bruce Hynson, Paul Bryant, Ellis Cornwell, Floyd Bryant, Emmett Rice, Emmett Cather, Martin Rice, Herman Bryant, Gilbert Merchant, Thornton Cornwell and Jack Lyon Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.78

Merchant, Jack 14-38-140

Wedding of Frances Bushong to Sedrick Saunders with J. Jenkins Davies, Madeline McCoy, Hawes Davies, Rose Ratcliffe, Lowery Saunders, W. Sedrick Saunders, Frances Bushong, Rena Bevans, Jack Merchant, Esther Warren Pattie, Wallace Lynn and Walser Conner

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.99

1935

Merchant, Jane 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102 Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Merchant, Louise 14-13-010

Women's Rest Room, Manassas Railroad Station with (L-R) Unknown, Unknown, Unknown, Louise Merchant, Unknown, Annie Laurie Merchant, Elvera Conner, Mrs. John Burke

Photo No.: CUL0003 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) unknown

Merchant, Lt. Ben 14-03-018

Lt. Ben Merchant, about 1900

Merchant Family File at RELIC in the "News and Notes from the Fauquier Historical Society", vol. 26, No. 1

Xerox copy 1900

Merchant, Mae S. 14-45-070

Mae S. Merchant

Fall 1998

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Merchant, Mike 03-02-51

Mike Merchant Magic Show

Photo Prints - 3x3 January 1974

Merchant, Mike 03-02-52

Mike Merchant Magic Show

Photo Prints - 3x3 January 1974

Merchant, Mike 03-02-53

Mike Merchant Magic Show

Photo Prints - 3x3 January 1974

Merchant, Mrs. W. T. 03-01-27

Prince William Bookmobile at Mrs. W. T. Merchant's house on Route 667 with two women.

Photo Prints - 5x5 June 25, 1953

Merchant, W. Caton Mrs. and Mrs. home 14-87-14

Home of Mr. and Mrs. W. Caton Merchant at 415 N. Grant Ave.

Newspaper Clipping

Other Media 1958

Merchant, Walker 14-39-12

Manassas "White Rose" Baseball team with Bernard Trimmer, Walter Sanders, Allison Hooff, Ralph Larsen, Noel Lynn, Sr., Walker Merchant, Roland Utterback, Willard Perason, Wilbur Saunders, Clement Cornwell, Laycock, Billy Bryant, Charles Trimmer, Raymond Davis, Alton Mills, Bill Utterback and "Brother" Compton

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 77

Merchant, Watt 14-38-058

Manassas Railroad Depot with Oscar Hudson, John Maloney, Achilles Wilson, Thomas W. Howard, Bernard Trimmer, J.

Raymond McCuen, Watt Merchant, G. Walker Merchant, Claude Hixson and Rixey Embrey

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x5, p. 47

Merchant, Watt (Drayman) 14-59-06

Southern Railway employees at Manassas posing at passenger depot. [same photo as No. 14-60-02]

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 139

Published in Book ca. 1928

Merchant's Inc. stores 14-28-040

Merchant's, Inc.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 27 (color)

Published in Book 1970

Merchant's Mill 14-47-036

Merchant's Mill & Mill House, Occoquan "Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 47

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book bef. 1924 fire

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Merchant's Mill 14-33-15

Merchant's Hill, Occoquan

Occoquan Historical Society calendar 2015 (RELIC 975.5273 Occ)

In Calendar

Merchant's Mill, Occoquan 14-03-287

Merchant's Mill ruins taken after 1924 from Fairfax side of the Occoquan River soon after the fire.

January 2015, Occoquan Historical Society "Mill House Monthly"

Published in Newsletter

Merchants Mill 14-33-11

Merchants Mill in Occoquan Virginia circa 1890. [ 3 pictures including the Mill House]

Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

Merchants Mill 14-33-13

Occoquan Merchants Mill circa 1890s with Mill House Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

Merchants Mill, Occoquan 14-03-310

Workers pose in front of Merchants Mill, which today is the Mill House Museum

Prince William Today, October 2-8, 2015

Xerox copy

Merchants' Mill House, Occoquan 14-68-015

Merchants' Mill & Attached Mill HOuse

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 35

Published in Book 1825

Merchants' Mill Occoquan 14-68-005

Merchants' Mill, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 17

Published in Book

Merchants' Mill Occoquan (1863) 14-68-009

Merchants' Mill (1863)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 22

Published in Book

Merchants' Mill Race, Occoguan 14-68-015

Merchants' Mill & Attached Mill HOuse

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 35-38

Published in Book 1825

Merchants' Mill, Occoquan 14-68-015

Merchants' Mill & Attached Mill HOuse

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 35-38

Published in Book 1825

Meredith House 14-25-113

E. E. Meredith House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 89

Published in Book

Meredith, E. E. 14-36-05

Confederate Monument with John R. Tillett, E. E. Meredith, General Huston, J. R. T. Thornton, Rev. Dr. Davis, General W. H. F.

Lee, Jno. W. Daniel, Gen William H. Payne, R. Taylor Scott, sketch

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x4, p. 40

Meredith, E. E. home 14-03-085

Residence of Hon. E. E. Meredith (Drawing)

Manassas Journal, 21 May 1897, p.2

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Meredith, E. E. House 07-09-005

Meredith, E. E. House, Manassas

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Meredith, Elisha E. House 14-88-144

Elisha E. Meredith House

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Meredith, Elisha Edward 14-03-224

Elisha Edward Meredith (1848-1900) US Representative from VA 1876-1883, State senate 1883-1887, US Representative 1891

-1897.

Biographical Directory of United States Congress web site.

Digital Print

Meredith, Elisha Edward (E. E.) 14-03-290

Elisha Edward (E. E.) Meredith

Phase 1 Archaeological Investigation of E. E. Meredith Law Office (RELIC 975.52701 Hem)

Published in Book

Meredith, William Payne 14-03-339

William Payne Meredith and Miss Etta V. Portner, engagement photos

Sunday Star, Washington DC, Nov. 1, 1908 part7, p. 2

Xerox copy

Merida 14-87-01

Merida - Residence of Colonel and Mrs. Benjamin Muse

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media 1955

Merrill, Dorothy 14-13-006

Manassas Tomoto Canning Club with (L-R) Jesse Payne, Muriel Arey, Ollie Hornbaker, Unknown, Dorothy Button, Hope Hill, Esther Dickens, Mildred Lawler, Marie Leachman, Emily Johnson (agent 1911-16), Myrtle Johnson, Unknown, Marian Lewis, Ella

Agnew (agent 1910-20), Dorothy Merrill

Photo No.: CUL0001 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1913/14

Merrimack Farm 14-03-181

Merrimack Farm

Photo taken by Jim Crown

Digitally scanned Prints 2011

Merrimack Farm 14-03-180

Merrimack Farm

Photo taken by Jim Crown

Digitally scanned Prints 2011

Merryman, Mary 16-01-000-08

Mary Merryman, 1860 - 1929 Grave marker, Tombstone Repository.

Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

Merwin, R. Gregory 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Metherell Cemetery 16-01-277

Metherell Cemetery (2 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Metherell, William Henry 16-01-277-01

William Henry Metherell Cemetery Marker, Metherell Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Methodist Church, Grace

**Compilers Notes** 

14-38-160

Grace Methodist Church at SW corner of Main and Church Street

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x3, p.115

Methodist Churches, Occoquan

14-03-270

Occoquan Methodist Churches on Commerce Street

The Mill Racer Newsletter of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. XII, Summer 2014

Published in Newsletter

Methodist Episcopal Church, Manassas

14-15-21

Grace Methodist Episcopal Church South was built in 1926 and is located on the corner of Church and Main Streets.

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x3, p. 32, q.v.

Methodist Episcopal Church, Manassas

14-15-22

The original Methodist Episcopal Church South, on the corner of East Center Street and Zebedde Street, was built in 1892 and used until 1926

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 32, q.v.

Methodist Episcopal Church, Occoquan

14-74-03

Occoquan Methodist Episcopal Church and home of Shanklin Family

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Methodist Parsonage on Fairview Ave.

14-36-07

Fairview Avenue Parsonage

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x4, p. 53

Metz family real estate business

14-90-009

Southern Railway Depot with Metz family real estate business and Manassas Quick Lunch.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 14

Published in Book 1920s

Metz, Grace

14-37-07

Miss Grace Metz's (center back) class at Bennett School, 1923

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 80

Metz, Grace 14-38-115

Groveton School ith Miss Grace Metz and students

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.83

Metz, Grace 14-38-116

Grace Metz teaching at Bennett School

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.83

1952

Metz, Grace E. 14-45-071

Miss Grace E. Metz

Jul 1985

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Metz, Grace Miss 14-65-264

Bethlehem Good Housekeepers' Club in 1968

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Metz, H. Elmer 14-03-058

H. Elmer Metz

"The Manassas Journal" 21 Sept 1931 and 24 Sept. 1931 p. 9

Newspaper

Metz, Lula 14-40-18

Manassas Teachers Training, 1909-10 with Esther Dogan, Elizabeth Barlow Haight, Mary Haight, Lula Metz, Nannie Powell, Edna Walker, Susie Hult and Nevill Dogan

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 42

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Metz, Yost 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Metzer, Robert 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Metzger, Hazel 14-68-047

Occoguan High School Class of 1932

Hazel Metzger, Evelyn Kidwell, Douglas Riley, Muriel Hicks, Frank Malcolm, Melissa Lacey, Katharine Brawner, William Pearson,

Mildred Hornbaker, Ardis Collins, Myrtle Hensley, Frances Hinton, Russell Bolton, Katherine Pearsons, Louis Hinton.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 77

Published in Book 1932

14-66-297

Meyers, George and Linda

George and Linda Meyers, Cook in Tuscany program March 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Meyers, Joseph E. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Middleton, C. A. 14-65-252

Prince William Electric Cooperative Board of Directos

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Middleton, Mrs. N. K. 14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. W. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) May 1938

MIFCO 14-28-150

MIFCO (Manassas Ice and Fuel Co., Inc.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 77

Published in Book 1970

Miles, Bettie 14-82-17

**Bettie Miles** 

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter Oct. 12978

Miles, Pastor 14-23-114

Church of God pastors

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 58

Published in Book

Milford Mills and Dam 14-90-097

Milford Mills, Milford Dam, and Milford Bridge on Broad Run [3 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 90 & 91

Published in Book

Military Training (WWII), Occoquan 14-68-041

Pontoon Bridge across Occoquan, WWII Training

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 71

Published in Book

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Milk posters 14-22-076

Milk posters

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:77

Mill 14-22-133

Mill, ca 1800

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x4;

Page:134

Mill ,Stover's 14-66-346

Henry Samuel White with Stover's Mill

February 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1907

Mill Creek Farm 14-25-176

Mill Creek Farm, Woolsey

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 126

Published in Book

Mill House 14-14-31

Ruins of Mill with Mill House (restored), Occoquan

Fiche 85 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Mill House 14-25-038

Mill House, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 42

Published in Book

Mill House at Buckland 14-03-136

Mill House at Buckland

The Journal Messenger, Thursday march 21, 1957, p.5D

Newspaper

Mill House Museum 04-02-11

Mill House Museum at Occoquan

Photo Prints - 5x7

Mill House Museum, Occoquan 14-06-11

Occoquan Mill House in winter with snow

Digitally scanned

Mill House Museum, Occoquan 14-06-13

Occoquan mill house and remnants of burned mill

Digitally scanned

Mill House Museum, Occoquan 14-06-14

Occoquan mill house and burned mill with Rockledge in background

Digitally scanned

Mill House Museum, Occoquan 14-68-096

Mill House Museum, Occoquan

"Occoguan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 126

Published in Book

Mill House Occoquan (late 19th century) 14-68-011

Town of Occoquan, including Mill House, Tyson-Janney Warehouse, First Methodist Church, Alton Hotel, Rock Ledge, and

Hammel Hotel (late 19th century)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 26

Published in Book

Mill House, Occoquan 14-68-020

Mill House (ruin without roof), Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 48

Published in Book 1949

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 591

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Mill Occoquan 14-50-07

Mill & Millers House at Occoquan

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 16

Published in Book ca. 1920

Mill Park 14-26-060

Peters and Heinekens at Mill Park

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 151

Published in Book

Mill Park 14-46-000

Mill Park web site

List of Photos in the PWC Photo Collection box.

Other Media

Mill Park 14-66-011

Mill Park, home of Heineken family, side view

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1900

Mill Park 14-66-012

Mill Park in 2010

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2010

Mill Park 14-66-113

Mill Park, home of Charles and Sarah Brown Tyler. April 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Mill Park House 07-09-015

Mill Park House

4604 Lee Highway

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Mill Park Mill 14-66-287

Mill Park Mill built by Hermann Hegedorn for Christian Heinken.

March 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine abt 1890

Mill Park outbuildings 14-88-018

Mill Park, outbuildings

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Mill Park School 14-37-44

The old Mill Park Schoolhouse just before its demlition in 1992

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 145

Mill Street, Occoguan 14-68-023

Mill Street, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 56

Published in Book ca. 1900

Mill Street, Occoquan 14-68-064

Mill Street, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 89

Published in Book 1953

Mill Street, Occoguan 14-68-065

Mill Street with Hall's Funeral Home

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 90

Published in Book 1966

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Mill Street, Occoquan

14-68-071

Mill Street with former Occoquan Pharmacy

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 106

Published in Book

Mill Street, Occoquan

14-68-090

Mill Street, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 121

Published in Book

Mill, Beverley

14-03-172

Chapman's Mill [Beverley Mill]. Mill in background, possible slave quarters in front. [looking west] "The Datum Point" Newsletter of Northern VA Chapter, Archeological Society of VA. Feb 2010

Published in Newsletter

Mill, Bohannan's

14-53-02

Bohannan's (Clifton's), (Mitchell's) Mill, photograph by Charles Gerner

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.97
Published in Book
1934

Mill, Bohannan's

14-53-03

14-66-299

Bohannan's (Clifton's), (Mitchell's) Mill, photograph by Charles Gerner, close-up of water wheel

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.98

Published in Book 1934

Mill, Chapman

Chapman's Mill, the tallest stack-stone building in North America, built in 1742. [Includes architectural development plat of Chapman Mill Park]

April 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

After 1998

Mill, Chapman

•

14-66-300

Chapman's Mill in flames

April 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

1998

Mill, Chapman's

Chapman's Mill & houses

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 25

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Mill, Chapman's

14-47-022

14-47-015

Chapman's Mill (2 pictures) Before & after the fire of 1998

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 32

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Mill, Chapman's

14-53-01

Missouri (Chapman's) (Purcell's) Mill, photographed by Charles Gerner, [ruins]

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.96
Published in Book
1934-1935

Mill, Chapman's

14-03-172

Chapman's Mill [Beverley Mill]. Mill in background, possible slave quarters in front. [looking west]

"The Datum Point" Newsletter of Northern VA Chapter, Archeological Society of VA. Feb 2010

Published in Newsletter

Mill, Clifton's

14-53-02

Bohannan's (Clifton's), (Mitchell's) Mill, photograph by Charles Gerner

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.97
Published in Book
1934

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Mill, Clifton's 14-53-03

Bohannan's (Clifton's), (Mitchell's) Mill, photograph by Charles Gerner, close-up of water wheel

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.98 1934

Published in Book

Mill, Cotton, Occoquan 14-68-016

Cotton Mill, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 39

Published in Book

Mill, Janney Cotton, Occoquan 14-68-042

Janney Cotton Mill Ruins, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 72

Published in Book ca. 1920

Mill, Merchant's 14-47-036

Merchant's Mill & Mill House, Occoquan

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 47

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book bef. 1924 fire

Mill, Merchants' Occoquan 14-68-005

Merchants' Mill, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 17

Published in Book

Mill, Merchants' Occoquan (1863) 14-68-009

Merchants' Mill (1863)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 22

Published in Book

Mill, Merchants', Occoquan 14-68-015

Merchants' Mill & Attached Mill HOuse

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 35

Published in Book 1825

Mill, Missouri 14-53-01

Missouri (Chapman's) (Purcell's) Mill, photographed by Charles Gerner, [ruins]

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.96 Published in Book 1934-1935

Mill, Mitchell's 14-53-02

Bohannan's (Clifton's), (Mitchell's) Mill, photograph by Charles Gerner

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.97 1934

Published in Book

Mill, Mitchell's 14-53-03

Bohannan's (Clifton's), (Mitchell's) Mill, photograph by Charles Gerner, close-up of water wheel

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.98 Published in Book 1934

Mill, Occoquan 14-49-05

Occoquan Mill (as ruins)

2 negatives

Negatives

Mill, Occoquan 14-03-323

Miller's House and Mill at Occoguan

The Washington Post, Walter S. Smoot, 20 Aug 1916, p. MT7,

Newspaper

Mill. Purcell's 14-53-01

Missouri (Chapman's) (Purcell's) Mill, photographed by Charles Gerner, [ruins]

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.96 Published in Book 1934-1935

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Mill, Stover's 14-66-348

Stover's Mill, watercolor painted in 1928.

February 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Mill, Stovers 14-66-212

Henry Samuel White on Trap Branch with Stover's Mill & miller's house in backgroound

December 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1907

Mill, Sudley 14-24-01

Sudley Mill ca. 1924

Xerox copy

Mill, Sudley 14-24-02

Sudley Mill ca. 1904

Xerox copy

Mill, Sudley 14-24-03

Xerox copy

Mill, Sudley 14-24-04

Sudley Mill ca. 1904

Xerox copy

Mill, Sudley 14-24-05

Sudley Mill ca. 1904

Xerox copy

Mill, Sudley 14-24-06

Sudley Mill ca. 1884

Xerox copy

Mill, Sudley Springs 14-24-07

Sudley Springs Mill ca. 1900

Andrew Fetzer standing in doorway.

Xerox copy

Millbank 14-26-009

Millbank, The original Skinker home on the Rappahannock

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 29

Published in Book

Millbrook 08-06-047

Millbrook - ruins of wooden building

Home of Wm. Beverley, Sr. Broad Run, VA. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 4, 1971

Millbrook 08-06-048

Millbrook - gateposts at side of Rt. 600 Broad Run, VA

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 4, 1971

Miller, Ed 14-65-214

Data Automation Design, Inc. of Woodbridge

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation

Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Miller, Faye W. 14-65-027

Faye W. Miller

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)
Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Miller, H. P. 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Miller, Janet 14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Miller, Joseph 14-66-317

Joseph Miller with the Center for Photographic Arts. July 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2002

Miller, Kenneth Lee 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Miller, Mora 14-54-66

Mora Miller

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Miller, Mr. & Mrs. 14-13-003

Manassas home of Mr. & Mrs. Miller

Photo No.: CUL0039 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1925

Miller, Rodney Joseph 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Miller, Sidney (Mr.) 14-65-081

Mr. Sidney Miller

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Miller, Stella B., Fredericksburg 14-03-291

Hebron Seminary Graduates, 1920-1921 (8 individual photos)

The Prince William News, 2 June 1921, p. 2

Newspaper 1921

Miller, Thelma 14-13-018

4-H Club picnic at Davis Beach with Thelma Miller (Hayfield Club), Ellen Waters (Dumfries Club) and Louise Wine (Woodbine

Club)

Photo No.: CUL0120 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 11 Jul 1941

Miller's House 14-25-170

Miller's House at Buckland

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 123

Published in Book

Miller's House, Occoquan 14-34-026

Miller's House, Occoquan

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x4 p.32, q.v.

Miller's House, Occoquan 14-03-323

Miller's House and Mill at Occoquan

The Washington Post, Walter S. Smoot, 20 Aug 1916, p. MT7,

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Millford Bridge 13-01-06

Millford Bridge near Bristow

Xerox copy

Millford Dam, Broad Run 05-02-14

Millford dam on Broad Run near Manassas, VA

Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images /

Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

Millford Dam, Broad Run 05-02-15

Millford dam on Broad Run near Manassas, VA

Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images /

Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

Millford Mills 13-01-07

Millford Mills (very poor image)

Xerox copy

Millier, Paul (Mrs.) 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Milligan, Thelma Lou 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Milliken family 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Milloy Dodge, Inc. 14-28-095

Milloy Dodge, Inc.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 52

Published in Book 1970

Millrace Foot Bridge, Occoquan 14-68-091

Footbridge across old Millrace, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 122

Published in Book

Mills, Milford 13-01-04

Milford Mills, built and owned by John R. Hornbaker

Xerox copy

Mills, Wanda Faye 14-65-044

Wanda Faye Mills

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Mills,Alton 14-39-12

Manassas "White Rose" Baseball team with Bernard Trimmer, Walter Sanders, Allison Hooff, Ralph Larsen, Noel Lynn, Sr., Walker Merchant, Roland Utterback, Willard Perason, Wilbur Saunders, Clement Cornwell, Laycock, Billy Bryant, Charles Trimmer, Raymond Davis, Alton Mills, Bill Utterback and "Brother" Compton

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 77

Millsap, Burch 14-03-361

Six Circuit Court judges attended Monday's sweating in of five of Prince William's new supervisors.

"Potomac News", 24 Dec. 1975, p. A 2

Published in Newspaper

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 597

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Milnes House 14-88-145

Osbourn School or Milnes House

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Milstead, Deb 14-91-053

Deb Milstead

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Apr. 1969, p. 9
Published in Magazine

Mine, Cabin Branch 14-53-04

View from Cabin Branch Mine toward Batestown (mine) Road, by Charles Gerner

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.131

Published in Book

Minnick, Harry 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Minnieville Marker 01-03-02

Minnieville and Cardinal, Prince William County historical marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

1934

Minnieville Rd. & Dale Blvd. 02-21-39

Minnieville Rd. & Dale Blvd., aerial (4 slides)

Slides Oct 87

Minnieville School 14-37-45

The Minnieville School, c. 1930

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x2, p. 146

Minor, Bessie Home 14-32-430

12410 Bristow Road (Home of Bessie Minor)

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Missouri Mill 14-53-01

Missouri (Chapman's) (Purcell's) Mill, photographed by Charles Gerner, [ruins]

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.96

Published in Book 1934-1935

Mitch Shell barn 14-88-010

Mitch Shell Barn

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Mitch Shell Farm, horse barn 14-88-015

Mitch Shell Farm, horse barn

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Mitch Shell's house 14-88-12

Mitch Shell's house

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 1998

Mitchell, Charles 14-36-18

Men's Bible Class c. 1960 Grace Methodist Church

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 85

Mitchell, Myrtle 14-36-38

Women's Society of Christian Service, 25th Anniversary Nov. 1965. Myrtle Mitchell, Helen Eagle, Olive Fisher, Elsia Haddox. Indie Coleman, Kennie Hottle, Betty Johnson, Alverda Parrish, Jessie Blakemore, Mary Compton, Effie Marshall, Lizzie Kit, Ruth Sutphin. Helen Davids Minnie Muddiman, Sara Rice, Pearl Evans.

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 225

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Mitchell, Myrtle Mrs.

14-65-264

Bethlehem Good Housekeepers' Club in 1968

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Mitchell, Pauline

14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Mitchell, Sandy

14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

1934

Mitchell's Mill

14-53-02

Bohannan's (Clifton's), (Mitchell's) Mill, photograph by Charles Gerner

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.97

Published in Book

Mitchell's Mill

14-53-03

Bohannan's (Clifton's), (Mitchell's) Mill, photograph by Charles Gerner, close-up of water wheel

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.98

Published in Book 1934

**Mobil Oil Company** 

14-65-229

Mobile Oil Company loading racks

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.3)

Newspaper

**Molair Cemetery** 

16-01-251

Keys-Molair Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Molair home, Brentsville

14-32-144

Bill Wade mowing the lawn during the summer of 1941. The Molair home is in the background.

December 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Molair house Brentsville

14-32-145

Barbara Wade (born August 3, 1940) with the Molair house in the background.

December 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Molair House, Brentsville

07-09-212

French Davis Store, Brentsville

ca. mid-1800

Coroner Barbee & Bristow Road

John F. Wolfe House

Anna & Joseph Reid House

Augustus Jacobs House
Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Molair, Josephine

Josephine Molair

14-32-179

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** Description

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

14-05-01

Molair, Robert Lee

Brentsville Baseball Team

1st Row (L-R):

Unknown, Walter Keys, Joseph Keys, Cassius Keys (pitcher)

2nd Row (L-R):

Robert Lee Molair, Unknown, David Spicer (catcher), Unknown, Kenneth Herbert Keys (pitcher)

Games played in vacant lot at Hooe St., Center and Union Sts.

Digitally scanned

Moncure, F. P. 14-23-112

Quantico Masonic Lodge officers in 1934

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 57

Published in Book

Moncure, Hunt 14-23-170

Al Presti, Hunt Moncure, Ewing Wall, Wallace Bourne, John Adams, Clifton Caton and Tony Ferlazzo in Quantico Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 85

Published in Book

Monjo, Clive Garry 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

16-01-336 **Monroe Cemetery** 

Monroe Cemetery (5 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

19-01 Monroe Farm (No. 84, Vol.II)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Monroe, Annie R. & William T. 16-01-007-02

Eliza Murdie, Thomas J. Murdie, Annie R. Monroe & William T. Monroe Cemetery Markers, Gainesville United Methodist

Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Monroe, Beulah Margaret (Funeral Card)

18-01-07

Beulah Margaret Monroe (19 Aug 1912 - 14 Sept. 1997)

Monroe, Lauvenia 16-01-336-03

Lauvenia Monroe Cemetery Marker, Monroe Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Monroe, Miss S. house (No. 70, Vol.V) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

14-80 Montanion family

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

**Montgomery Cemetery** 16-01-055

Lewis-Montgomery Cemetery (2 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Montgomery, C. A. 14-13-037

C. A. Montgomery

Photo No.: CUL0187 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

1977

Docorintion

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Montogomery, Barbara

14-70-006

Photo No.

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

**Format** 

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Montor, Charles Mason

16-01-336-04

Charles Mason Monroe Cemetery marker, Monroe Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Moody, Warren and Kristy

14-32-182

Student Pastor Warren Moody and wife Kristy. Brentsville Presbyterian Church. Jun 1955 - Dec 1955

March 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Moomaw, W. C.

14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Moon Pizza'rant

14-28-060

Moon Pizza'rant

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 35

Published in Book

1970

Moon Pizza'rant and Restaurant

14-91-017

The Moon Pizza'rant and Restaurant "Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Jan. 1969, p. 22

Published in Magazine

Moon, Alice

14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Date Taken

Moon, Hubert 14-65-202

Members of the Manassas High School track team

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation

Section", p.10)

Newspaper 1913

Moon, Nelva Jean

14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Mooney, Herbert L., Mayor

14-68-069

Charles E. Pugh, Mayor Herbert L. Mooney, Town Clerk Mamie L. Davis, Donald C. Lynn, Myrtle B. Jennings, Russell Nelson, and Louise P. Lincoln

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 104

Published in Book

1974

Mooney, Martin photo collection

Martin Mooney photo collection

Series 7, Group 1

**Moor Cemetery** 

16-01-246

Moor Cemetery (12 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Moor Green

14-25-065

Moor Green, Brentsville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 61
Published in Book

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 601

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Moor Green 14-14-10

Old House near Brentsville (Moor Green)

Fiche 82 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Moor Green 14-34-087

Moor Green

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x4, p.84, q.v.

Moor Green, Lucasville 07-09-062

Moor Green, Lucasville

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Moor, Edwin 16-01-246-01

Edwin Moor Cemetery Marker, Moor Cemetrrty

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Moor, Edwin 16-01-246-10

Edwin Moor Cemetery Marker, Moor Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Moor, James B. L. 16-01-246-09

John E. Moor, Sperling A. Moor and James B. L. Moor Cemetery Marker, Moor Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Moor, John E. 16-01-246-09

John E. Moor, Sperling A. Moor and James B. L. Moor Cemetery Marker, Moor Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Moor, Mary M. 16-01-246-02

Mary M. Moor Cemetery Marker, Moor Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Moor, Maud A. 16-01-246-11

Maud A. Moor Cemetery Marker, Moor Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Moor, Milton D. 16-01-246-08

Milton D. Moor Cemetery Marker, Moor Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Moor, Sperling A. 16-01-246-09

John E. Moor, Sperling A. Moor and James B. L. Moor Cemetery Marker, Moor Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Moore Cabin 08-06-228-03

Moore Cabin

Contact Sheet April 1979

Moore Cabin 08-06-227-02

Moore Cabin in poor repair

Contact Sheet April 1979

Moore George 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Moore, Estelle Douglas 14-38-169

Ladies Auxillary of American Legion Post 114 with Queen Estelle Douglas Moore and her Court Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.121

1954

Moore, Jewell 14-03-387

Jenny Enriquez DeBermant, Melanie P. Ascua, Jewell Moore of Ellis Elementary School with portrtate of Suella Gilbert Ellis Bull Run Observer, 04 Aug 2007, p.2

Published in Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Moore, Layne 14-65-238

Woodbridge Clay Products Company

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.8)

Newspaper

Moore, Pat 14-91-016

The King Cobras Band (Tom Dodson, Art Faircloth, Woody O'Neill, Pat Moore, Carter White, and Ron Bukley)

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Jan. 1969, p. 19

Published in Magazine

Moore, Penny 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Moore, Ralph (Buddy) 14-35-052

City Clerk Ralph (Buddy) Moore and The Manassas Volunteer Fire Company, 1967

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 94

Moore, Vernon C. 14-65-252

Prince William Electric Cooperative Board of Directos

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Moore, Warren 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Morey saw mill 14-72-33

The Morey saw mill.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), April 2014

Published in Calendar ca 1910-1920

Morey's Saw Mill 14-15-48

Morey's Saw Mill

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3,p. 56, q.v.

Morey's Saw Mill 14-35-016

Morey's Saw Mill, c. 1893

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size2x3, p. 28

Morey's Saw Mill 14-38-067

Morey's Saw Mill with large team of oxen

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 53

1895

Morey's saw mill 14-03-249

Morey's saw mill with large team of oxen.

"The Journal Messenger" 22 March 1962 p. 3A

Digitally scanned Prints

Morey's Saw Mill 14-90-066

Morey's Saw Mill

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 63

Published in Newsletter

Morey's Saw Millo 14-65-149

Morey's Saw Mill corner of Center & West Streets

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2, p.3)

Newspaper

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 603

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Morgan, Charlan Elaine

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Morgan, Jack

14-38-132

Eastern College women athletes with Jack Morgan, Thelma Wolfe, Thelma Bell, Lucille Dorough, Dessie Nichols and Viola Sarles

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.94

Morgan, M. H. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Morris-Shannon House

14-25-138

Morris-Shannon House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 103

Published in Book

Morris, Douglas

Piedmont Dairy Festival, with calf club and Louise Carter and Douglas Morris

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 80

Published in Book 1936

Morrison, Kenneth Paul

14-03-433

14-90-087

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Morton, Elsie E. 14-64-112

Elsie E. Morton

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 39

Published in Book

Morton, Robert H. D.

14-70-008

Prince William County Criminal Justice Academy Basic Law Enforcement 29th Session graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Morton, Robert S.

14-64-113

Robert S. Morton

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 39

Published in Book

Mosby, John S. 01-09-30

John S. Mosby

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Mosby, John S. 14-38-050

Fountain Beattie, Lycurgus Hutchison, John S. Mosby and George Turberville seated on the porch of the Stonewall Jackson

Jotol

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 40

1914

Mosby, John S. 14-40-20

Col. John S. Mosby, Fountain Beattie, Lycurgus Hutcheson and George Turberville

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 45

July 30, 1914

Description

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Mosby, John S. 14-45-072

Colonel John S. Mosby

Apr 1988

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

**Format** 

Published in Newsletter

Mosby, John S.Colonel 14-17-15

Colonel John S. Mosby in 1864

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x7; page: 77

Mosby's Lane 14-34-129

Mosby's Lane, Vint Hill, Fauquier County

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6, p.129, g.v.

Mosby's Men reunion 14-23-010

Reunion of 43rd Battalion, Virginia Calvary, Mosby's Men

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 5x7; Page: 5

Published in Book Oct. 25, 1898

Mosby's Rangers 14-39-10

Mosby's Rangers Reunion group picture in front of the Courthouse

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 62

1911

Date Taken

Mosby's Rangers Flag 13-01-02

Flag - Mosby's Rangers 43d Battalion Virginia Cavalry

Digitally scanned

Mosier Insurance Agency 14-28-082

Mosier Insurance Agency

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 48

Published in Book 1970

Mosier, Susan Jan 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Moss House 14-25-172

Moss House, Buckland

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 124

Published in Book

Moss House, Buckland 07-09-126

Moss House, Buckland

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Mosser House 14-25-124

Justice-Mosser House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 96

Published in Book

Mosser, Betty 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Mosser, Charlotte 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Mosser, Wayne 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Motas, Howard Leslie 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Mottl, Dickie 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Mottl, Gary 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Mottl, Irene 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Mount Atlas 08-01-27

Over mantel painting, Carter girl Mount Atlas, Prince William County

PRWMCO -10. Donald Sweig photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 August 1973

Mount Atlas 14-22-022

Mount Atlas

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x3;

Page:30

Mount Atlas 14-66-018

The original part of Mount Atlas had not changed much from the early days when this photograph was taken in the 1930s.

December 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1930s

Mount Atlas 14-66-019

Mount Atlas today is covered with vines and surrounded by debris and underbrush. Many of the notable architectural features

have been removed.

December 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2010

Mount Atlas 14-66-021

Dormers were added to the roof in the early 1950s, when the old house was the home of Barton C. and Pauline Padgett.

December 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Mount Atlas 14-66-022

"Maiden in Prayer," painted over the parlor mantel in the early 1800s, has been removed from the house.

December 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Mount Atlas 14-66-023

The back of Mount Atlas in the 1930s, when it was owned by the Gossom family.

December 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1930s

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 606

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Mount Atlas 14-66-024

The addition on the rear of the house containing the kitchen and dining room still stands, but is in very poor condition.

December 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2010

Mount Atlas overseer's house 14-66-020

The overseer's house at Mount Atlas.

December 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1930s

**Mount Atlas photo collection** 

Mount Atlas Photo Collection donated by Diane McNaught.

Group 14, Series 9

Mount Calvary Cemetery 16-01-006

Mount Calvary Cemetery (3 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Mount Calvary Church, Catharpin 07-09-137

Mount Calvary Church, Catharpin

4-photos

4949 Sudley Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2001

Mount Olice Baptist Church 14-17-38

Mount Olive Baptist Church

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x3; page: 122

Mount Pleasant 14-25-178

Mount Pleasant, Catharpin

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 127

Published in Book

Mount Pleasant 14-88-132

Mount Pleasant

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Mount Pleasant Baptist Cemetery 16-01-168

Mount Pleasant Baptist Cemetery (3 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Mount Pleasant Baptist Church 08-06-235

Mount Pleasant Baptist Church

Church between Gainesville & Buckland on Lee Highway Rt. 29-211

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative 1973

Mount Pleasant Church, Gainesville 14-88-146

Gainesville Mount Pleasant Church

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Mount Pleasant, Catharpin (Part 1) 07-09-139

Mount Pleasant, Catharpin (Part 1)

5-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2001

Mount Pleasant, Catharpin (Part 2) 07-09-140

Mount Pleasant, Catharpin (Part 2)

5-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2001

Mount Pone (No. 84, Vol. II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 607

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Mount Pone observation tower, built by Companies E & F, 19-01

2nd Battalion of Engineers (No. 93, Vol. II)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Mount Zion Church (Old), Dumfries 07-09-132

Old Mount Zion Church, Dumfries

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Mountain Rangers 14-66-243

Mountain Rangers under Capt. Turner Ashby drawing of men on horseback.

June 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Mountjoy, Alton Latana 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Mountjoy, Raymond F. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Mountjoy, Williard and Alton 14-22-145

Wilmer Porter with Mayors Willard Mountjoy, Martha Black, J. K. Garrison, Paul Cleary, Ed Fraley and Alton Mountjoy Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x4; Page:139

Moxley family 14-66-207

The Grove, home of the Moxley family for many years. p. 26 November 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Moxley, Gilbert Ireland & Aminta E. 16-01-117-03

Gilbert Ireland Moxley and Aminta E. Moxley cemetery marker, Greenwich Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Mt. Atlas 14-14-35

Mt. Atlas, Waterfall, Va.

Fiche 86 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Mt. Atlas 14-25-163

Mt. Atlas, Waterfall

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 119

Published in Book

Mt. Atlas, Waterfall (Part 1) 07-09-227

Mt. Atlas, Waterfall (Part 1)

4-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

Mt. Atlas, Waterfall (Part 2) 07-09-228

Mt. Atlas, Waterfall (Part 2)

4-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

Mt. Atlas, Waterfall (Part 3) 07-09-229

Mt. Atlas, Waterfall (Part 3)

4-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Description	THOSE CONCOUNT HIGH		
Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Mt. Atlas, Waterfall (Part 4)		07-09-230	
Mt. Atlas, Waterfall (Part 4) 4-photos			
·	Photo Prints - 4>	<b>x</b> 6	1998
Mt. Atlas, Waterfall (Part 5) Mt. Atlas, Waterfall (Part 5) 4-photos		07-09-231	
	Photo Prints - 4>	<b>6</b>	1998
Mt. Atlas, Waterfall (Part 6) Mt. Atlas, Waterfall (Part 6) 3-photos		07-09-232	
	Photo Prints - 4>	<b>c</b> 6	1998
Mt. Calvary Baptist Church Sudley Road Mt. Calvary Baptist Small church with a tower	: Church	08-06-195	
eman emanem man a tewer	Photo Prints - 3x	s5 w/negative	May, 1971
Mt. Calvary Baptist Church		14-66-311	
Mt. Calvary Baptist Church, foun June 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles	•	prings	

Mt. Calvary Church

Mt. Calvary Church

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)
Published on Web Site

Mt. Calvary Church-Jennie Dean Marker

14-25-224

14-88-140

Mt. Calvary Church-Jennie Dean Marker (marker)

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 155

Published in Book

Published in Magazine

Mt. Calvary Church, interior

14-88-141

Mt. Calvary Church interior

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Mt. Zion Lutheran Church

14-03-272

14-36-38

Mt. Zion Lutheran Church, Nokesville, VA

"History of the Lutheran Church in Virginia and east Tennessee" Cassell, C. W. (RELIC 284.1755 Cas

Published on Web Site

Muddiman, Minnie

Women's Society of Christian Service, 25th Anniversary Nov. 1965. Myrtle Mitchell, Helen Eagle, Olive Fisher, Elsia Haddox. Indie Coleman, Kennie Hottle, Betty Johnson, Alverda Parrish, Jessie Blakemore, Mary Compton, Effie Marshall, Lizzie Kit, Ruth Sutphin, Helen Davids Minnie Muddiman, Sara Rice, Pearl Evans.

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 225

Mulholland family 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Mullen, Betty 14-20-019

Betty Mullen

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 5x6; Page: 74

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Mullen, Betty 14-44-26

Betty Mullen, p. 113

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Format** 

Mullet Hole 14-03-242

Occoquan River before construction of the Occoquan reservoir, including photos of mullet hole. (9-photos)

"The Mill Racer", Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Fall & Winter 2012. Photos from the collection of Ellen Selecman

Reynolds Oliver.

Published in Newsletter Bef. 1940

Munday, Charles 14-54-67

Charles Munday

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Mundy House 14-14-14

Tebbs, Mundy House, Dumfries, Va.

Fiche 82 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Compact Disc (CD)

Mundy House 14-34-052

Tebbs or Mundy House

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x2, p.49 q.v.

Murdie, Eliza & Thomas J. 16-01-007-02

Eliza Murdie, Thomas J. Murdie, Annie R. Monroe & William T. Monroe Cemetery Markers, Gainesville United Methodist

Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Muriel Humphrey School 14-91-036

Muriel Humphrey School for Retarded Children

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Apr. 1969, p. 20

Published in Magazine

Murphee, Meredith Sue 14-03-348

Meredith Sue Murphree memorial service The Bull Run Observer, 5 Aug. 2016, p. 2

Newspaper

Murphey, John 14-82-11

John Murphey

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter Feb. 1979

Murphy Cemetery 16-01-072

Murphy Cemetery (3 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Murphy, Brenda Reid 14-03-393

Occoquan High School class of 1945 Reunion

"Potomac News" July 13, 1982, p. 45

Published in Book 1982

Murphy, Janna Lee 14-22-084

4-H Club meeting with Brenda Palmer, Louise Johnson, Shirley Puffenbarger and Janna Lee Murphy

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:83

1961

Murphy, Janna Lee 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Date Taken

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Murphy, Janna Lee 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Murphy, Lt 01-25-28

Co. A, 9th Armored Replacement Battalion, Ft. Knox, KY [with 8 men identified in a group of several 100]

Stored in RELIC Atlas Papers Box

Photo Prints - Other Aug 1945

Murphy, William Allen 16-01-072-03

William Allen Murphy Cemetery marker, Murphy Cemetery.
Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Murray, Edward Lt. Col. 14-92-02

Lt. Col. Edward Murray

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Murschell, Craig & Debbie 14-54-68

Craig & Debbie Murschell

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Muse, Benjamin 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

Muse, Benjamin Colonel and Mrs. 14-87-01

Merida - Residence of Colonel and Mrs. Benjamin Muse

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media 1955

Muse, Carlota 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

Muse, Paul 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

Muse, Philippa 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

Musselman (Lorraine) Home, Occoquan 14-74-12

Lorraine Musselman Home, Occoquan

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site ca. 1890

Musselman House 14-25-039

Mussleman House, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 43

Published in Book

Musselman, Lorraine photo collection

Lorraine Musselman photo collection

Series 14, Group 6

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Mussleman, Katrine

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper

**Mutual Telephone Company** 

14-23-020

Woman in front of Mutual Telephone company

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 10

Published in Book

My Son John filming

14-23-282

Filming of "My Son John"

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 142

Published in Book

Myers & Hill

14-65-166

Future home of Myers & Hill

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2,

p.8)

Newspaper

Myers & Hill, Inc.

14-28-087

Myers & Hill, Inc. Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 49

Published in Book

1970

May 1965

Myers, Clara Elizabeth

14-81-06

Clara Elizabeth Myers
"The Tapestry of a Family; beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 8
Published in Book

Myers, Isaac Christian and Hannah

14-81-03

Isaac Christian and Hannah Myers

"The Tapestry of a Family; beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 5

Published in Book

Myers, John family

14-81-04

John Myers Family

"The Tapestry of a Family; beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 7

Published in Book

Myers, Williette

14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson, Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3. p. 141

Myers, Williette Ruth

14-36-15

Williette Ruth Myers, Jan. 12, 1889-July 15, 1944

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x1, p. 77

Nalls, Clark

14-38-179

Manassas Police Smilie Hobbs, Clark Nalls, Richard Schultz, Gene Brown, Luther Cox, C. K. Lyles and Chief Bernie Reed with unidentified Cub Scout

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.127

ca. 1950

Nash, C. E. 14-15-56

Manassas Town Officials in 1915 G. R. Ratcliffe, C. R. C. Johnson, William Wheeler, E. A. Bland, R. S. Hynson, William H. Brown, Sr, Albert Speiden, Daniel Prescott, T. E. Coleman, E. R. Conner, C. E. Nash, James E. Nelson, R. M. Weir Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT), p. Cover, q.v.

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Nash, C. E. 14-25-137

C. E. Nash House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 102

Published in Book

Nash, Martha R. 16-01-000-18

Martha R. Nash, wife of John L. King, born 3 Oct 1850, Died 26 Jan 1908, Tombstone Repository.

Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

National Airport, The 02-21-68

National Airport, The

Slides

National Bank 14-22-176

The National Bank, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page: 166

National Bank 14-65-204

National Bank as it looked about 50-years ago

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation

Section", p.1)

Newspaper

National Bank of Manassas

National Bank of Manassas, VA

Stone bank building. Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library /

05-02-09

Photos & Images / Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

National Bank of Manassas 14-25-150

National Bank of Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 109

Published in Book

National Bank of Manassas 14-35-027

The National Bank of Manassas, constructed in 1890

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 56

National Bank of Manassas 14-38-085

National Bank of Manassas at the corner of Center and Main Streets

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 63

National Bank of Manassas 14-72-32

National Bank of Manassas with 7 men.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), March 2014

Published in Calendar

National Bank of Manassas 14-90-056

National Bank of Manassas

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 55

Published in Newsletter

National Bank of Manassas 14-90-060

National Bank of Manassas [interior and exterior views]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 58

Published in Newsletter

National Bank of Manassas, drawing 14-15-27

National Bank of Manassas

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x3, p. 36, q.v.

National Bank of Manassas, Old 14-25-129

Old National Bank of Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 98

Indexed As:

Description **Compilers Notes**  Photo Collection Index Photo No.

**National Battlefield Museum** 

14-90-118

National Battlefield Museum in Fairfax County.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 114

Format

Published in Book

National Guard, Virginia

02-03-10

Virginia National Guard

50+ men on the steps - 4 in uniform; Captioned at 04-01-06. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

**National Museum of the Marine Corps.** 

14-47-052

The National Museum of the Marine Corps, Marine Corps Base Quantico (6 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 70-72

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**National Park Service Museum** 

14-90-124

National Park Service museum building at various stages, view of Henry House [5 photos] "Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 122-124

Published in Book

**National Peace Jubilee** 

14-66-334

National Peace Jubilee crowd with Pres. Taft.

November 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**National Peace Jubilee** 

14-66-331

Union and Confederate veterans gather on Henry Hill, July 21, 1911.

November 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**National Peace Jubilee monument** 

14-66-329

Manassas National Peace Jubilee monument on the ground of the old Courthouse in Manassas.

November 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**National Peace Jubilee Monument** 

14-66-335

Dedication of the National Peace Jubilee monument

November 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**National Peace Jubilee, registration** 

14-66-327

Law offices of C. E. Nicol and Bryan Gordon, registration location from events at the National Peace Jubilee.

October 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**National Peace Jubliee** 

14-66-332

Two Confederate veterans on Henry Hill

November 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**National Tire Wholesaler** 

02-21-27

NTW [National Tire Wholesaler]

Slides

02-21-28

Sep 82

Date Taken

**National Tire Wholesaler** 

National Tire Wholesaler

Slides

Jun 83

**National Zouaves Monument** 

14-90-109

National Zouaves Monument

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 106

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Navies, Helen 14-43-02

St. Paul's Sunday School Class

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book 1932

Naylor Cemetery 16-01-071

Naylor Cemetery (4 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Naylor, Nellie 14-03-411

Nellie Naylor was born in 1799 in Prince William, VA. She had four sons and three daughters with Samuel Naylor. She died in 1896 in her hometown at the impressive age of 97.

Digitally scanned Prints

Neabsco 14-22-008

Old Neabsco landing sketch

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x2;

Page:19

Neabsco Baptist Church, Miniville-Dale City 07-09-182

Neabsco Baptist Church, Minnieville-Dale City

15557 Cardinal Drive

Photo Prints - 4x6

Neabsco Creek Marker 01-02-07

Events along Neabsco Creek Prince William County historical marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Neabsco Elementary School 14-28-072

Neabsco Elementary School

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 7, page 41

Published in Book 1970

Neabsco Furnace 14-50-08

Colonial Iron Furnace resembling the one that stood at Neabsco

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 17

Published in Book

Neabsco School 14-37-46

The Neabsco School as it looked soon after it closed in 1939.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 149

Neary, M. T. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Nebasco Baptist Cemetery 16-01-011

Neabsco Baptist Cemetery (8 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Neeper, Nancy 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Neeper, Ralph 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Neff, Mary 14-82-13

Mary Neff

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter Nov. 1978

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

**Photo Collection Index** Photo No.

Negard, Matthew A.

14-70-008

Prince William County Criminal Justice Academy Basic Law Enforcement 29th Session graduates

**Format** 

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

**Nelson House** 

14-25-080

Nelson House, Brentsville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 70

Published in Book

Nelson, Betty Jane

14-38-145

Piedmont Dairy Festival "Big Gun of Health" with Betty Jane Nelson

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.103

1935

1955

Date Taken

Nelson, C. A., Captain

14-86-11

Captain C. A. Nelson

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Nelson, C. Paul and Mrs home

14-87-02

Gardens of Robnel Estate owned by Mr. and Mrs. C. Paul Nelson

Newspaper Clipping

Other Media

Nelson, Chancellor A. Capt

14-92-09

Capt. Chancellor A. Nelson, Co. B.

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973,7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Nelson, Edwin

14-32-263

Edwin Nelson 1831-1911, Deputy Clerk 1871-1887, Clerk 1887-1911

February 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Nelson, Edwin

14-03-320

Prominent Men of Prince William: C. E. Nicol, H. M. Clarkson, Thos. H. Lion, Jas. E. Herrell, W. C. Wagener, Wm. E. Lipscomb, Edwin Nelson, J. B. T. Thornton, F. C. Rorabaugh, R. H. Hooe, and James M. Barbee. (drawings)

The Manassas Journal, 10 Sept. 1904

Xerox copy

Nelson, Edwin

14-03-417

Lieutenant Edwin Nelson died Sunday, February 12, 1911

The Manassas Democrat, 16 Feb. 1911, p. 1A

Published in Newspaper

Nelson, Edwin home

14-32-605

The Edwin Nelson Home in Brentsville

November 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Nelson, Edwin N.

14-03-049

Edwin N. Nelson, Prince William County Clerk, 1887-1911

Portrait Hanging on Third Floor Hallway of Prince William County Judicial Center

Nelson, Edwin, 2nd LT

2nd LT Edwin Nelson, Co. H, 15th VA Calvary. Enlisted Aug 186?. Discharged 9 Apr 1865

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

07-09-084

Nelson, Edwin, House, Brentsville

Edwin Nelson House, Brentsville

2-Photos

12214 Bristow Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Nelson, Edwin, Lieutenant 14-86-24

Lieutenant Edwin Nelson

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Nelson, Edwin& Bettie Weedon 14-22-020

Edwin & Bettie Weedon Nelson

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x3; Page:29

Nelson, James E. 14-15-56

Manassas Town Officials in 1915 G. R. Ratcliffe, C. R. C. Johnson, William Wheeler, E. A. Bland, R. S. Hynson, William H. Brown, Sr, Albert Speiden, Daniel Prescott, T. E. Coleman, E. R. Conner, C. E. Nash, James E. Nelson, R. M. Weir Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT), p. Cover, q.v

Nelson, John H. 14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Nelson, LT Edwin 14-03-014

Nelson, Lieutenant Edwin Obituary

Xerox copy

Nelson, Mark Berkley 14-03-073

Teachers at Manassas High School in 1938 included Pauline Smith, Emily Johnson, Nancy Waters Lyons, Lula McManaway & Mary Berkley Nelson

Manassas Journal Messenger, 30 May 2006, p.A3

Newspaper

Nelson, Russell 14-68-069

Charles E. Pugh, Mayor Herbert L. Mooney, Town Clerk Mamie L. Davis, Donald C. Lynn, Myrtle B. Jennings, Russell Nelson, and Louise P. Lincoln

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 104

Published in Book 1974

Nelson, Thomas 14-22-019

Grinstead owned by Thomas Nelson

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x3; Page:28

Nelson, Tom 14-03-403

Edward Cunningham and Tom Nelson work on the foundation for the newly move Old Bethel Methodist Church.

Washington Post 3 Nov. 1977 p. 3

Published in Newspaper

Nestor's Home 14-32-262

Nestor's Home

February 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Nevitt, B. 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Nevitt, Mary 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

New Market 11-01-23

**New Market** 

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

New Market 11-01-24

**New Market** 

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Newbrough, James 14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011
Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Newland, Gordon 14-32-007

Gordon Newland

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Newland, Helen 14-32-001

Mrs. Helen (Newland) Hammond remembers teaching at the Brentsville one room School.

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Newsom, Wilton 14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical

information for various people in the photo]

Published in Newsletter ca. 1912

Newton, Matthew L. 14-70-008

Prince William County Criminal Justice Academy Basic Law Enforcement 29th Session graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Niccolis, James L. or Wesley O.

Nick's Engraving Co.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 74

Published in Book 1970

14-28-141

Nichol, C. E. 14-47-027

Jubilee of Peace Registration Site, Manassas. Law Office of C. E. Nichol.

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 37

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book ca. 1911

Nicholls, Robert 02-10-24

Potomac View School auditorium with people

Mr. Robert Nicholls expresses his opinions at Potomac View PTA meet.

Photo Prints - 5x7 November 18, 1965

Nichols, Dessie 14-38-132

Eastern College women athletes with Jack Morgan, Thelma Wolfe, Thelma Bell, Lucille Dorough, Dessie Nichols and Viola Sarles.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 3x4, p.94

Nicol Building 14-03-089

The Nicol Building, corner of Centre and Battle Streets (Drawing)

Manassas Journal, 15 Dec 1905, p. 2

Newspaper

Nicol Building 14-90-067

Post Office at the corner of Center and Battle Streets. Also know as Nicol Building.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 65 &69

Published in Newsletter 1906

**Indexed As:** 

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Nicol Building 07-09-004

Nicol Building, Manassas

2-photos

Post Office Building

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Nicol, C. E. 14-32-423

C. E. Nicol

December 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Nicol, C. E. 14-03-320

Prominent Men of Prince William: C. E. Nicol, H. M. Clarkson, Thos. H. Lion, Jas. E. Herrell, W. C. Wagener, Wm. E. Lipscomb, Edwin Nelson, J. B. T. Thornton, F. C. Rorabaugh, R. H. Hooe, and James M. Barbee. (drawings)

The Manassas Journal, 10 Sept. 1904

Xerox copy

Nicol, C. E. Law office building

14-72-40

Law office of Judge C. E. Nicol served as welcome center for veterans at 1911 Peace Jubilee.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), November 2014

Published in Calendar

Nicol, Judge E. 14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Niedernhofer, Gail 03-01-16

Site of Future Eastern Prince William Regional Library. Gail Niedernhofer, Library Board Member (center), four others and sign.

Photo Prints - 8x10 ca. 1975/80

Niedernhofer, Gail 03-01-21

Gail Niedernhofer (third from left), three people and sign at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Niedernhofer, Gail 03-01-23

Gail Niedernhofer and Mary Jo Detweiler at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Niedernhofer, Gail 03-01-25-15

Gail Niedernhofer and two men at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Niedernhofer, Gail 03-01-25-23

Gail Niedernhofer and woman at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Niedernhofer, Gail 03-01-25-24

Gail Niedernhofer and group of women at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Contact Sheet

Niedernhofer, Gail 03-01-25-25

Gail Niedernhofer and group of women at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Niedernhofer, Gail 03-01-25-29

Gail Niedernhofer and man at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Contact Sheet

Niedernhofer, Gail 03-01-25-26

Gail Niedernhofer and group of women at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library

Same as photo no. 03-01-16

**Contact Sheet** 

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Niedernhofer, Gail 03-01-25-27

Gail Niedernhofer and group of women at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Contact Sheet

Niedernhofer, Gail 03-01-25-28

Gail Niedernhofer and group of women at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Contact Sheet

Niedernhofer, Gail 03-01-25-33

Gail Neidernhofer, a women and Kathleen Seefelt at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Contact Sheet

Niedernhofer, Gail 03-01-25-34

Kathleen Seefelt and Gail Neidernhofer at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Niedernhofer, Gail 03-01-25-36

Mrs. Seefelt, Mrs. Hylton, Gail Neidernhofer and two men at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Niedernhofer, Gail 03-01-25-37

Mrs. Hylton, Gail Niedernhofer, a women, men and Mary Jo Detweiler at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Niedernhofer, Gail 14-03-424

Library Site deeded with John Walvius, Kathleen Seefeldt, Irene V. Hylton, Gail Niedernhofer, James Byrd and James McCoart.

JM 8 Dec. 1978, p. A9 article about the event.

Xerox copy 1978

Niedernhofer, Gail 14-03-425

Library Site Deeded with Gail Niedernhofer, Lillisn Porter, Kathleen Seefeldt and James Byrd.

JM 8 Dec. 1978, p. A9 article about the event.

Xerox copy 1978

Nissan Pavillion 14-47-055

Nissan Pavillion, Gainesville, VA

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 75

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Nissan, Manassas 02-21-18

Manassas IBM & Nissan (3 slides)

Slides Sep 82

Noe, Robert 14-82-18

Robert Noe, New Co. Executive

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter Oct. 1978

Noell Crane and Service. Inc. 14-26-132

Noell Crane and Service, Inc.

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 280

Published in Book

Noggert, Roy 02-10-32

Roy Noggert standing at meeting

Photo Prints - 3x5 March 31, 1966

Nohe, Marty 14-70-003

Public Safety Heroes Event

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Volume 2

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Nohe, Marty 14-32-598

Marty Nohe, Coles District Supervisor

June 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter 2014

Nohe, Mrs. 14-32-284

Mrs. Nohe coordinates a visit of home schoold children to the Brentsville Historic Site

May 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Nokesville 01-08-05

Nokesville truss bridge, on state route 646, viewed from the northeast

Photo Prints - 3x5 August 1979

Nokesville 01-08-06

Nokesville truss bridge, viewed from the northeast

Photo Prints - 3x5 August 1979

Nokesville 04-01-28

Train depot - Nokesville

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [7-15-80]

Other Media

Nokesville 04-01-29B

Aerial View of Nokesville

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [08-01-80 p. B4]

Other Media

Nokesville 04-01-28A

Train depot - Nokesville

Original of photo no. 04-01-28

Photo Prints - 5x7

Nokesville 04-01-29C

Aerial View of Nokesville

Original of photo no. 04-01-29B

Photo Prints - 5x7

Nokesville 04-01-15A

Nokesville group Red Cross Chapter with Dorothy Smith et. al.

Original of photo no. 04-01-15.

Photo Prints - 3x5

Nokesville 04-01-15

Nokesville group Red Cross Chapter with Dorothy Smith et. al. Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [04-07-80 p. B4]

Photo Prints - 3x5

Nokesville 05-02-17

Nokesville Greeting

Card reads: "A royal welcome awaits you in Nokesville. Do hurry up". Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images / Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

Nokesville 05-02-18

Nokesville Greeting

Card reads: "The folks at Nokesville, VA are just my kind". Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images / Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

Nokesville 14-13-057

Nokesville Home Demonstration Club. Tables made by Mr. R. S. Britton in the home of Mrs. J. F. Hale who is at the telephone.

Photo No.: CUL0118 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Nov 1935

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Nokesville 14-22-066

Nokesville in 1912

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:60

Nokesville 14-23-084

Professor Pullen and three Nokesville students

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 44

Published in Book

Nokesville 14-23-252

Rebecca and Dennis Gartner on porch of home on Hooker Lane in Nokesville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 133

Published in Book

Nokesville 14-30-05

Hebron Seminary, Class of 1918, Nokesville, Virginia

Photo Published in "Sectarian Childrearing, The Dunkers (RELIC 649.109 CON) p. 209

Xerox copy

Nokesville 4-H Club photo collection 14-13

Compact Disc (CD)

Nokesville barn 14-88-052

Nokesville barn with "Welcome to Nokesville" painting

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Nokesville Depot 14-59-01

Agent J. P. Dawson's 1937 Plymouth is parked at the south end of Nokesville Depot in the early 1940s

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con)

Published in Book

**Nokesville Elementary School** 

14-37-47

Nokesville Elementary School as it looks today, 1993.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 151

**Nokesville High School Students** 

14-65-197

Students of Nokesville High School (now Brentsville district) perform at the 1936 Piedmont Dairy Festival which was help in Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Nokesville railroad depot

14-22-062

Nokesville railroad depot

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:58

Nokesville School 14-41-05

Nokesville School

Collection of 3 photographs

1929

Nokesville street scene 14-88-121

Nokesville street scene

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 1918

Nokesville street scene 14-88-122

Nokesville street scene

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 1918

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Nokesville street scene

14-88-123

Nokesville street scene

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 1918

Nokesville, VA

05-02-05

Residence of W. R. Free, Jr., Nokesville, VA

Two story house with wrap-around porch Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images / Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

Nolley, Aliene 14-32-298

Aliene Nolley, school photo

July 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1941-42

Noonan, Becky 14-32-366

Becky Noonan remembers Brentsville

March 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Noonan, Bryan & Becky 14-32-044

Bryan & Becky Noonan

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Norfolk Southern 14-66-062

Norfolk Southern freight train at Thoroughfare

August 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Norfolk-Southern Railroad caboose 14-26-090

Norfolk-Southern Railroad caboose

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 202

Published in Book

Norkus, Barbara 14-66-071

Haymarket Women's Club Country breakfast, September 2004 September 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Normal School Brentsville 14-22-060

The Brentsville Academy or Prince William Normal School student body and faculty

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6; Page:57

Normal School, Prince William

14-72-10

The Brentsville Academy, also called the Prince William Normal School, student bacy, faculty and family members.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times 2012 (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), September

Published in Calendar 1899

Norman Family 14-23-076

Sadie Norman with Luther, Beatrice, Osie and Lillian

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 40

Published in Book

Norman family 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Norman Reality 14-28-024

Norman Reality, Inc. 9313 Grant Ave.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 17

Published in Book 1970

Norman Realty Company 14-65-171

Norman Realty Company, Inc.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2, p.11)

Newspaper

Norman, Bess 14-66-044

Lightner family in group of students in front of the Haymarket school: Virginia, Lillian and Louis Lightner and Bess Norman

March 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1905

Norman, John 14-66-040

Students John Norman, Lester Pullen and Mason Pickett play baseball on Peters Field adjacent to Haymarket High school March 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Norman, John T., Ab and Lucy 14-23-049

Norman Family with horses and dogs

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 27

Published in Book

Norman, Lillian, Osie and Beatrice 14-23-089

Norman children

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 46

Published in Book

Norman, Maud 14-63-14

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book 1905

Norman, Maud 14-63-23

Baptism with Pastor Swain

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.60

Published in Book 1913

Norman, Mrs. 04-02-09

Mrs. Norman woman sitting inside a gas station

Photo Prints - 5x7

Norris Family 14-54-70

Shannon, Jon, David and Lani Norris

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Norris, Blanch 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Norris, Don 14-54-69

Don Norris

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Norris, Iola 14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson,

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Norris, Shearer 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

North Fork bridge 01-08-02

North Fork steel truss bridge from the south looking north

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 1979

**North Fork School** 14-37-56

The Thoroughfare/North Fork School in the early 20th century

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 179

**North Fork School** 14-66-063

The North Fork School, built by members of Thoroughfare's African-American community was opened in 1885 and closed in

August 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

North Fork School #12 14-03-389

Former home of Lulu Primas who was a teacher at the Thoroughfare Colored aka North Fork School #12

Bull Run Observer, 24 Aug 2007, p.3

Published in Newspaper

Northern Virginia Technical College 02-03-22

Four men in front of Northern Virginia Technical College

Copied by Potomac News, Captioned at photo no. 04-01-04. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x6 January 3, 1980

Northern Virginia Technical College 04-01-04

Northern Virginia Technical College

See photo no. 02-03-22 for original print. See also 02-03-22. Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [2-11-80 p. B2]

Other Media

Norvell, Jerome, Captain 14-86-17

Captain Jerome Norvell

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

16-01-099 **Norvill-Harrison Cemetery** 

Norvill-Harrison Cemetery (7 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

16-01-099-03 Norvill. Pevton

Peyton Norvill Cemetery Marker, Norvill-Harrison Cemetery. Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Norvill, Sarah A. 16-01-099-02

Sarah A. Norvill Cemetery Marker, Norvill-Harrison Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**NOVEC** 01-24-001

NOVEC - photo os an aerial photo

Slides June 1988

**NOVEC** 01-24-025

NOVEC - General view of entrance

Slides

**NOVEC - Evergreen Station** 01-24-023

NOVEC - Evergreen Substation

Slides

01-24-024 **NOVEC - Evergreen Station** 

NOVEC - Evergreen Substation

Slides

10/25/2021 Page 625 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**NOVEC - Substation** 

01-24-026

**NOVEC - Substation** 

Slides

**NOVEC, Gainesville** 

02-21-72

Northern Virginia Electric Cooperative (NOVEC), Gainesville, VA

Slides

**Nursing Home, Manassas** 

14-65-153

District Nursing Home in Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2,

p.6)

Newspaper

Nutt, George W.

15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

O'Bannon, Joyce

14-82-01

Joyce O'Bannon

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter

**April 1979** 

O'Donnell, Patrick

14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011 Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

O'Neil, W. Dennis

14-38-061

W. Dennis O'Neil, track supervisor for the Wahington Division of the Southern Railway

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x5, p. 49

O'Neill, Woody

14-91-016

The King Cobras Band (Tom Dodson, Art Faircloth, Woody O'Neill, Pat Moore, Carter White, and Ron Bukley)

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Jan. 1969, p. 19

Published in Magazine

O'Shields, C. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

1970 Xerox copy

Oak Dale Baptist Church, Greenwich

Oak Dale Baptist Church, Greenwich

14-34-021

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6 p.26, q.v.

Oak Grove

14-74-18

The Meeting House of Occoquan Church, Oak Grove, VA.

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Xerox copy

Oak Grove Church

14-03-236

Inside the Oak Grove(Bacon Race Church) showing pulpit.

Digitally scanned Prints

Oak Grove Church

14-03-237

Inside the Bacon Race Church showing a person (perhaps William Smoot) in the pulpit and two women in the pews.

Digitally scanned Prints

Oak Grove Church

14-03-238

Colored picture of the Oak Grove Baptist Church when in good condition.

Digitally scanned Prints

Oak Grove Church

14-03-239

Picture of the Bacon Race Church soon after collapse on Christmas Day (3:00 am) 1987

Digitally scanned Prints

10/25/2021

**RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Oak Grove Church 14-03-240

Five pictures of Bacon Race Church clean-up with Stew & Dorothea Alexander

Digitally scanned Prints

Oak Hill Cemetery 16-03-01

Glascock Cemetery (Oak Hill) Historical Marker

Digitally scanned Prints

Oak Hill Cemetery 16-03-02

Four views of Galscock (Oak Hill) Cemtery

Digitally scanned Prints

Oak Rum Church, Thoroughfare 07-09-160

Oak Rum Church, Thoroughfare

Photo Prints - 4x6 28 Oct 1998

Oakcrest 14-87-09

Oakcrest, Gillum home at 415 N. Grant Ave.

Newspaper Clipping

Other Media 1954

Oakdale Baptist Church 14-22-091

Oakdale Baptist Church

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:88

Oakey, Linda Joyce 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Oakrum Baptist Cemetery 16-01-337

Oakrum Baptist Cemetery (1 photo)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Oakrum Baptist Church 08-06-217

Oakrum Baptist, Thoroughfare

Church built in 1865 showing bell tower. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative February 1971

Oakrum Baptist Church 08-06-218

Oakrum Baptist, Thoroughfare

Picture of stone plaque, set in building reading: "Founded 1865 / rebuilt 1909 / modernized 1955". H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative February 1971

Oakrum Baptist Church 16-01-337-01

Oakrum Baptist Church

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Oakrum Baptist Church 14-66-068

Oakrum Baptist Church at Thoroughfare

August 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Oakrum Church 14-88-128

Oakrum Church

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 2011

Oakrum Church 14-88-129

Oakrum Church, interior

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 2011

Indexed As:

Description

### **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Oakshade Farmhouse

14-03-141

Oakshade Farmhouse at the turn of the century

"The Journal Messenger" June 20, 1988, p. A1

Xerox copy

Oakwood

14-25-184

Oakwood, Catharpin

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 131

Published in Book

Oakwood 14-66-180

Oakwood photos of the north side and part of the side of the building. Also view of bay windows on the west side.

June 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine Early 1960s

Oakwood chimney

14-66-185

Oakwood chimney all that remained of the house burned Jan 25, 1987.

June 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Oakwood interior view

14-66-181

Oakwood interior view of hinge in the attic

June 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Oakwood Slave Quarters** 

14-66-318

Oakwood estate slave quarters.

July 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Oberg, Susan

14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Occoquan

01-11-02-02

Hammill Hotel Occoquan

Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Occoquan

01-11-02-03

Hammill Hotel Occoquan Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Occoquan

01-11-02-06

Rockledge, Occoguan

Rockledge stone house with dormers and red door. Film roll 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Occoquan

02-06-03

Occoquan, Woodbridge, Lorton Volunteer Fire Department.

Men fighting a fire. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Occoquan

02-06-04

Occoquan, Woodbridge, Lorton Volunteer Fire Department

Men fighting a fire. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Occoquan

02-07-21

Occoguan Marina

Boats at the Occoquan Marina. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken Occoquan 02-07-36 Occoguan Bridge Bridge across river. Jim Birchfield Photographer Photo Prints - 8x10 Occoquan 04-02-01 Occoquan lane snow scene Photo Prints - 6x9 04-02-02 Occoquan Occoquan Town, aerial view Photo Prints - 3x4 Occoquan 04-02-07 Occoquan Tour Photo Prints - 4x6 04-02-11 Occoquan Mill House Museum at Occoquan Photo Prints - 5x7 Occoquan 08-01-18 Route 123 bridge at Occoguan, Virginia Metal bridge. PRWMCO - 26. William Edmund Barrett, Clifton, Va. photographer Photo Prints - 8x10 1970 Occoquan 08-01-20 New railroad bridge over the Occoquan. From the Rambler, July 4, 1920 p. 91 PRWMCO - 13 Photo Prints - 5x8 Occoquan 08-01-21 Ruins of a cotton mill factory on the Occoquan River which burned in 1862. From the Rambler, June 20, 1920. Not in Stuntz's book PRWMCO - 14 Photo Prints - 5x8 Occoquan 08-06-002 Side view of old Occoquan house H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative February 24, 1969 Occoquan 01-11-02-05 Rockledge, Occoquan Rockledge stone house with dormers and red door. Film roll 35947 Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative 01-11-02-08 Occoquan Occoquan, Early Land Patents and Fairfax County Markers Film roll no. 35947 SEE "NEGATIVES BOX" Occoquan 01-11-02-12 Occoquan, marker No. 59 Film roll no. 35947 SEE "NEGATIVES BOX" Occoquan 08-06-206

Unidentified two story wooden building. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 13, 1970

08-06-207 Occoquan

Occoquan

Stone foundation with doorway. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 13, 1970

10/25/2021 Page 629 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** Occoquan 08-06-209 Occoquan Empty house on Main Street, Occoquan with vine covered porch. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 13, 1970 Occoquan 08-06-210 Occoquan Close-up of a Main Street, Occoquan building to be restored. Hewn timber framework, bricks were ballast from English ships. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 13, 1970 Occoquan 08-06-211 Occoquan Two wooden storefront buildings. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 13, 1970 Occoquan 08-06-213 Occoquan Two story house being restored with some siding removed on Main Street, Occoquan. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 13, 1970 Occoquan 08-06-215 Occoquan Two story building with one story addition in poor repair. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 9, 1970 Occoquan 08-07-21 Occoquan Old Mill Stone wall. H. H. Douglas photographer Slides June 13, 1970 Occoquan 08-07-23 Occoquan 1878 truss bridge H. H. Douglas photographer Slides June 13, 1970 Occoquan 08-07-24 Occoquan 1878 truss bridge H. H. Douglas photographer Slides June 13, 1970 Occoquan 08-07-25 Occoquan Rockledge H. H. Douglas photographer Slides June 13, 1970 Occoquan 08-07-26 Occoquan Old Mill House H. H. Douglas photographer Slides June 13, 1970 Occoquan 08-07-27 Occoquan Old Mill House and Bridge H. H. Douglas photographer Slides June 13, 1970 08-07-28 Occoquan Occoquan 1878 truss bridge H. H. Douglas photographer Slides June 13, 1970 Occoquan 08-07-29 Occoquan Old Mill H. H. Douglas photographer

June 13, 1970

Slides

Indexed As: Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Occoquan		08-07-30	
Occoquan store fronts			
H. H. Douglas photographer			
	Slides		June 13, 1970
Occoquan		02-02-16	
Grover P. Manderfield	ald Dhatamanhan		
Man in bank at Occoquan. Jim Birchfi	Photo Prints - 8x10		1967 Annual Report
Occoquan		04-02-10	
Mr. Hall sitting on brick steps in Occoo			
	Photo Prints - 5x7		
Occoquan		08-01-16	
Rockledge, in restoration - Occoquan PRWMCO - 25. William Edmund Bar	rett, Washington, DC. p Photo Prints - 8x10	hotographer	October 1974
Occoquan		08-01-17	
Rockledge, in restoration - Occoquan		00-01-17	
Negative of photo no. 08-01-16. Willia	am Edmund Barrett, Was SEE "NEGATIVES BC		October 1974
Occoquan		08-01-28	
Rockledge at Route 123 bridge			
PRWMCO - 17. Ross Netherton photo	• .		
	Photo Prints - 3x5		1966
Occoquan		08-01-29	
Rockledge			
PRWMCO - 15. Ross Netherton photo	ographer Photo Prints - 5x8		1066
_	Photo Phints - 5x8		1966
Occoquan		08-01-30	
Rockledge, Occoquan PRWMCO - 16. From across the rivel	Doce Notherton photo	aranhar	
PRVIVICO - 16. From across the five	Photo Prints - 5x8	graprier	1966
Occognan	THOLOT TIME OXO	08-06-001	1000
Occoquan Occoquan old house, Joyce Wilkenso	n Tony Wrenn (two neo		
Cocoquan old flouse, boyec wilkenso	Photo Prints - 3x5 w/n		February 24, 1969
Occoquan		08-06-196	
Rockledge, Occoquan		00-00-130	
Large stone house. H. H. Douglas ph	otographer		
	Photo Prints - 3x5 w/ne	egative	July 24, 1969
Occoquan		08-06-197	
Rockledge, Occoquan			
Closer view of empty stone house. H.	H. Douglas photograph Photo Prints - 3x5 w/ne		July 24, 1969
Occoquan		08-06-198	
Rockledge, Occoquan			
Stone steps in disrepair. H. H. Dougla	s photographer		
	Photo Prints - 3x5 w/ne	egative	July 24, 1969
Occoquan		08-06-199	
Rockledge, Occoquan			
Wooden roof of building. H. H. Dougla			
	Photo Prints - 3x5 w/ne	egative	July 24, 1969

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Occoquan 08-06-200

Rockledge, Occoquan

Interior view of fireplace and collapsing wall. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 24, 1969

Occoquan 08-06-201

Rockledge, Occoquan

Large fireplace and rubble. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 24, 1969

Occoquan 08-06-202

Rockledge, Occoquan

Fireplace with exposed brickwork. Mantle has been removed and evidence of vandalism. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 24, 1969

Occoquan 08-06-205

Hammill Hotel Occoquan

Three story building with enclosed porches. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 9, 1970

Occoquan 08-06-208

Blackbeard Inn, Occoquan

Inn on Main Street, Occoquan. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 13, 1970

Occoquan 08-06-212

Hammill Hotel, Occoquan

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 13, 1970

Occoquan 08-07-20

Occoguan Hammill Hotel

Two story brick building. H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides June 13, 1970

Occoquan 08-07-22

Occoquan Rockledge

H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides June 13, 1970

Occoquan 05-02-04

Occoquan Run, near Manassas, VA. Bridge washed out in Johnstown Flood time.

Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images /

Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

Occoquan 14-06-01

House in Occoquan

Digitally scanned

Occoquan 14-06-02

Occoquan Overview

Digitally scanned

Occoguan 14-06-03

Homes along the shore & logs in the Occoquan River

Digitally scanned

Occoguan 14-06-04

Boats and homes along the shore of the Occoquan River

Digitally scanned

Occoquan 14-06-05

Occoquan River and homes along the shore

Digitally scanned

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Occoquan
Car on bridge over the Occoquan River (Route 123).
Digitally scanned

Occoquan 14-06-07

Occoquan bridge and mill

Digitally scanned

Occoquan 14-06-08

Occoquan bridge in winter

Digitally scanned

Occoquan 14-06-09

Occoquan bridge

Digitally scanned

Occoquan 14-06-10

Small brick storehouse, Occoquan

Digitally scanned

Occoquan 14-14-30

Rockledge, Occoquan, Va.

Fiche 85 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Occoquan 14-14-31

Ruins of Mill with Mill House (restored), Occoquan

Fiche 85 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Occoquan 14-17-05

John Ballendine's Home, Rockledge, Occoquan, VA

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 39

Occoguan 14-17-06

Bridge across the Occoquan, Flour Grist Mill

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 39

1979

Occoquan 14-23-001

A view of the Mills at Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 8x10; Page: Cover

Published in Book

Occoquan 14-23-014

Ellicott/Merchant Mill with mill house

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 7

Published in Book

Occoquan 14-23-045

Occoguan Gas Station circa 1918

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 25

Published in Book

Occoquan 14-23-098

Black Comunity Oddfellows Hall, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 51

Published in Book

Occoquan 14-23-105

Lyric Theatre in Occoquan with Harold Wilcher

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 54

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Occoquan 14-23-172

Mill Street Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 86 Published in Book

Occoquan 14-33-01

Occoquan, Virginia

Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

Occoquan 14-33-05

1890's era postcard of Occoquan viewed from the north side of the river.

Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

Occoquan 14-33-09

Occoguan as seen from the north side of the river. Historic Occoguan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

14-33-14 Occoquan

View of Occoquan, undated

Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

Occoquan 14-34-094

Occoquan mill with overshop wheel

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6, p.94, q.v.

Occoquan 14-03-124

Occoguan as viewed across the river with Rockledge and Merchant's Mill

Photo Courtesty of Historic Occoquan, Inc.

late 19th century Xerox copy

Occoquan 14-03-125

Occoquan as viewed across the river

Photo Courtesty of Historic Occoquan, Inc.

late 19th century Xerox copy

Occoquan 14-03-127

Occoquan with Rockledge, Mill and truss bridge. With annotation page

Photo Courtesty of Historic Occoquan, Inc.

Xerox copy late 19th century

Occoquan 02-21-06

Occoquan Town, River & Environs (9 slides)

Slides Sep 82

Occoquan 02-21-47

Occoquan

Slides Sep 90

Occoquan 14-57-02

Occoquan, Va, View in 1914

Photo published in: "The Selecman Family, A History", (RELIC 929.2 Selecman Col)

Published in Book 1914

Occoquan 14-58-09

Occoquan, View Down and across from Railroad Bridge, 1920

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 92

Published in Book

Occoquan 14-65-131

View of Old Occoquan

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section, p.8) Newspaper

10/25/2021 Page 634 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

Indexed As: Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Occoquan 14-33-17

Confederate & Union Troops Exchange Fire [reeactment]

Occoquan Historical Society calendar 2015 (RELIC 975.5273 Occ)

In Calendar

Occoquan (distance view) 14-47-030

Distance view of Occoquan (2 pictures) "Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 40

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Occoquan (Old) Upper Dam 14-06-22

Upper Dam and Island, Occoquan, VA - post card

Digitally scanned

Occoquan 1804 Plat 14-68-006

Town of Occoquan 1804 Plat

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 17

Published in Book

Occoquan 4-H Club photo collection 14-13

Compact Disc (CD)

**Occoquan Bay** 14-28-097

Occoguan Bay

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 7, page 54 (color)

Published in Book 1970

14-68-019 **Occoquan Boats** 

Excursion Boats on the Occoquan, "Avalonte II" Boat, & Lyric Theater

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 46-47

Published in Book

Occoquan Bridge 04-01-41

Virginia Route 123 Bridge over Occoquan

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [11-7-80 p. B9]

Other Media

Occoquan Bridge 08-06-230

Occoquan Bridge

Open truss bridge and stone embankment. It blew down during hurricane Agnes in 1972. H. H. Douglas Photographer July 24, 1969

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

08-06-231 Occoquan Bridge

Occoquan Bridge

Small open truss bridge with car. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 24, 1969

08-06-232 **Occoquan Bridge** 

Occoquan Bridge

View of underside of bridge decking. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 24, 1969

Occoquan Bridge 08-06-233

Occoquan Bridge

Robert Vogel, Tony Wrenn, Joyce Wilkinson next to the bridge. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 24, 1969

08-06-234 Occoquan Bridge

Occoquan Bridge

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 July 24, 1969

Occoquan Bridge 14-17-36

Occoquan Bridge (94 years old)collapse

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 117

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Occoquan Bridge** 

14-22-014

Occoquan bridge with roadster style car

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x3;

Occoquan Bridge

14-79-03

Occoquan Bridge

"Prince William Living, December 2013" RELIC Mag

Published in Magazine

Occoquan Bridges 14-68-093

Occoquan Bridges

"Occoguan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 123

Published in Book

Occoquan buildings 14-23-013

Avalonte II

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 7

Published in Book

**Occoquan Church** 14-74-18

The Meeting House of Occoquan Church, Oak Grove, VA. with about 40 people standing in front of the church.

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Xerox copy

Occoquan Civil War drawing 14-68-008

Bloody fight at Occoquan, VA. Drawing from Harpers Weekly. "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 21

Published in Book

Occoquan cooper shop 14-33-12

Occoguan cooper shop and street scene.

Historic Occoguan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

**Occoquan Cotton Factory** 

14-33-06

Ruins of the Occoquan Cotton Factory built in 1828 and destroyed by arson in 1862.

Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

**Occoquan Cotton Mill** 

01-09-19

Virginia circa 1885. Prominent buildings are the residence Rockledge and Cotton Mill in Occoquan.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

**Occoquan Creek** 14-58-05

Occoquan Creek, looking up under old R. R. Bridge

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 90

Published in Book

Occoquan Creek 14-58-08

Occoquan, Va., View over Creek, Below Bridge

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 91

Published in Book

14-83-03 **Occoquan Creek** 

View from the new railroad bridge over creek in Occoquan, VA

Compact Disc (CD) 1919-1920

14-61-14 Occoquan Creek RR Bridge & Train

Passenger train No. 604 crossing Occoguan Creek

"One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC

385.06575 Gri), p. 113

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Occoquan Creek RR Bridge & Train

14-61-15

Passanger train crosses Occoguan Creek

"One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC 385.06575 Gri), p. 114

Published in Book

Occoquan Dam 02-07-14

Occoquan Dam

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Occoquan Dam** 04-02-08

Occoquan Dam

Photo Prints - 4x6

Occoquan Dam (Fairfax Water) 14-65-257

Fairfax Water Authority's Dam at Occoquan

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.6)

Newspaper ca. 1900

Occoquan Dam & Power House (construction)

Occoquan High Dam & Power House Construction Construction (Fairfax Water)

"Occoguan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 49-54

Published in Book 1967

14-68-021

**Occoquan Depot** 14-61-10

Occoquan Passenger Station at Woodbridge

"One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC

385.06575 Gri), p. 111

Published in Book ca. 1922

**Occoquan Depot** 14-61-11

Steam-powered freight train approaching Occoquan with passenger station on right and freight station on left. [same as no. 14

"One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC

385.06575 Gri), p. 111

Published in Book ca. 1920

**Occoquan Depot** 14-61-12

Woodbridge / Occoguan passenger station, dismantled in

"One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC

385.06575 Gri), p. 112

Published in Book ca. 1920

**Occoquan Depot** 14-62-02

Steam-powered freight train approaching Occoquan with passenger station on right and freight station on left. [same as no. 14

"Virginia Railway Depots", Donald R. Traser (RELIC 385.09755 Tra), p. 140

Published in Book

**Occoquan Drug Store (Jennings)** 14-74-11

Jennings Drug Store, Occoquan Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Occoquan Early Patents (3 Markers #59) 01-02-18A

Occoquan, Early Patents, Prince William County

Three road signs at same location

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

**Occoquan Elementary School** 14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical information for various people in the photo]

> Published in Newsletter ca. 1912

Indexed As: Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** Occoquan Fall Arts & Crafts Show 14-33-24 Occoguan Annual Fall Arts & Crafts Show Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS) In Calendar **Occoquan Fall Festival Parade** 14-33-25 Occoquan Fall Festival - Color Guard in parade Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS) In Calendar Occoquan fire 14-03-311 Occoguan, smoke billows as fire rips through the the town. Prince William Today, October 2-8, 2015 1916 Xerox copy Occoquan Fire (1916) 14-68-026 Occoguan Fire "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 59 Published in Book 1916 **Occoquan Flooding** 14-03-211 Flooding in Occoquan (3 photos) 8 Sept 2011 Xerox copy **Occoquan Foot Bridge** 14-68-095 Foot Bridge, Occoguan "Occoguan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 125 Published in Book 2007 Occoquan General Store (Ogle Harris & Sons) 14-74-09 Ogle Harris & Sons General Store, Washington St., Occoquan Web Site Accessed 9/2014 Published on Web Site **Occoquan Grist Mill** 08-06-204 Occoquan Grist Mill ruins Corner of stone building with bridge in background. H. H. Douglas photographer Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 24, 1969 Occoquan High Dam & Reservoir 14-68-092 Occoquan High Dam & Reservoir "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 122 Published in Book **Occoquan High School** 14-03-036 Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986 Photo Prints - 9x24 **Occoquan High School** 14-03-393 Occoquan High School class of 1945 Reunion "Potomac News" July 13, 1982, p. 45 Published in Book 1982 **Occoquan Hotel** 14-58-12 Occoquan, Hotel and street Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 93 Published in Book

Occoguan Hotel 14-68-031

Occoquan Hotel, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 64 Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Occoquan House and Store** 

08-06-214

Occoquan House and Store H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

August 9, 1970

**Occoquan Ice House** 

14-74-05

Ice House, Mill Street, Occoquan Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Occoguan Inn

14-47-032

Occoquan Inn (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 41

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Occoquan John Underwood House

14-68-032

John Underwood House, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 65

Published in Book

**Occoquan Lumber Industry** 

14-68-018

Occoquan Lumber Industry

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 43-44

Published in Book

**Occoquan Lyric Theater** 

14-68-072

Lyric Theater, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 107

Published in Book

2001

Occoquan map 14-03-128

1804 Occoquan Plat Street map with annotation

Photo Courtesty of Historic Occoquan, Inc.

Xerox copy

Occoquan Marina

14-28-096

Occoquan Marina

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 7, page 53

Published in Book

1970

Occoquan Marina 14-91-037

Occoquan Marina

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Apr. 1969, p. 24

Published in Magazine

**Occoquan Methodist Church** 

14-33-04

Occoquan Methodist Church on Commerce Street completed in 1884. The Church was destroyed in the 1916 fire and later rebuilt at 314 Mill Street in 1926.

Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

**Occoquan Methodist Churches** 

14-03-270

Occoquan Methodist Churches on Commerce Street

The Mill Racer Newsletter of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. XII, Summer 2014

Published in Newsletter

Occoquan Methodist Episcopal Church

14-74-03

Occoquan Methodist Episcopal Church and home of Shanklin Family [destroyed by file 1916]

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Occoquan Mill 08-01-31

Occoquan Old Mill, 1863 near Camp Widow Violet Source: History of the 13th Regiment Vermont Volunteers - Occoquan, VA

Five story stone mill. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 4x5 1863

Occoquan Mill 08-01-32

Occoquan Old Mill, 1863 near Camp Widow Violet Source: History of the 13th Regiment Vermont Volunteers - Occoquan, VA

Same as photo no. 08-01-31 just a larger print. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7 1863

Occoquan Mill 14-06-12

Occoquan burned mill, side view

Digitally scanned

Occoquan mill 14-22-015

Cross section sketch of mill

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 5x7;

Page:26

Occoquan Mill 14-49-05

Occoquan Mill (as ruins)

2 negatives

Negatives

Occoquan Mill 14-65-130

View of Old Mill in Occoquan

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section, p.8)

Newspaper

Occoquan Mill 14-79-10

Occoquan Mill

"Prince William Living, December 2013" RELIC Mag

Published in Magazine

Occoquan Mill 14-03-323

Miller's House and Mill at Occoquan

The Washington Post, Walter S. Smoot, 20 Aug 1916, p. MT7,

Newspaper

Occoquan mill & raceway 14-06-15

Mill on the Occoquan river showing water spilling from raceway

Digitally scanned

Occoquan Mill House 14-06-11

Occoquan Mill House in winter with snow

Digitally scanned

Occoquan Mill House 14-06-13

Occoquan mill house and remnants of burned mill

Digitally scanned

Occoquan Mill House 14-06-14

Occoquan mill house and burned mill with Rockledge in background

Digitally scanned

Occoquan Mill House 14-68-020

Mill House (ruin without roof), Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 48

Published in Book 1949

Occoquan Mill House 14-03-323

Miller's House and Mill at Occoquan

The Washington Post, Walter S. Smoot, 20 Aug 1916, p. MT7,

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Occoquan Mill House Museum 01-02-16

Occoquan Museum

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Occoquan Mill House Museum 01-14-02

Mill House Museum # 1 Occoquan

Photo Prints - 6x8

Occoquan Mill House Museum 01-11-02-04

Mill House Museum, Occoquan

Film roll no. 35947

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Occoquan Miller's house 08-06-203

Occoquan Miller's House

Miller's house at south end of current day pedestrian bridge. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 24, 1969

Occoquan Millrace Foot Bridge 14-68-091

Footbridge across old Millrace, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 122

Published in Book

Occoquan Mills 14-34-095

Occoquan Mills

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6, p.95, q.v.

Occoquan Pharmacy 14-74-06

Occoquan Pharmacy

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Occoquan Post Card 02-21-85

Occoquan Post Card

Slides

Occoquan Post Office 14-68-080

Occoquan Post Office

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 113

Published in Book

Occoquan Post Office Building 14-03-304

Occoquan Post Office Building Mill House Monthly, August 2015

Published in Newsletter

Occoquan Quarries 14-68-017

Occoquan Quarries

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 40-41

Published in Book

Occoquan Railroad Bridge 14-58-06

Old Occoquan Railroad Bridge

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 90

Published in Book

Occoquan Railroad bridge 14-58-07

New Railroad Bridge over creek, Occoguan, VA

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 91

Published in Book

Occoquan Railroad Station 14-65-132

Occoguan Railroad Station

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section, p.8)
Newspaper

Indexed As:
Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Occoquan Reservoir, Ryons Dam Power House 14-03-176

Ryons Dam Power House on the Occoquan Reservoir

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 31

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Digital Print Nov 2010

Occoquan River 01-02-17

Occoquan, VA Marker #59

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Occoquan River 14-06-16

Occoquan river with boat

Digitally scanned

Occoquan River 14-06-17

Occoquan River with logs

Digitally scanned

Occoquan River 14-06-18

Occoquan River with logs and boat

Digitally scanned

Occoquan River 14-06-19

Occoquan River with working boat and logs

Digitally scanned

Occoquan River 14-06-20

Occoquan River with double masted scooner

Digitally scanned

Occoquan River 14-06-21

"River Queen" side-wheeler on Occoquan River

Digitally scanned

Occoquan River 14-06-22

Upper Dam and Island, Occoquan, VA - post card

Digitally scanned

Occoquan River 14-34-093

Occoquan River

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6, p.94, q.v.

Occoquan River 14-47-048

Occoquan River Pedestrian Foot Bridge "Prince William County. Then & Now" p. 66

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Occoquan River 02-21-48

Development on Occoquan River, aerial

Slides Oct 97

Occoquan River 02-21-71

Occoquan River (aerial view)

Slides

Occoquan River 02-21-87

Occoquan River

Slides

Occoquan River 14-68-002

Occoquan River

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 11-13

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Occoquan River 14-33-16

Cruising on the Occoquan River! [Car pulling sled]

Occoquan Historical Society calendar 2015 (RELIC 975.5273 Occ)

In Calendar

Occoquan River 14-33-20

Children playing in the river "School's Out

Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

Occoquan River 14-33-21

Kaiaks on Occoquan River "Summertime Fun"

Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

Occoquan River 14-33-23

Occoquan River boat slips

Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

Occoquan River 14-90-095

Occoquan River near Manassas, Bridge washed away in Johnstown floodtime.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 89

Published in Book 1936

Occoquan River (Bridge) 14-23-142

Pontoon Bridge on Occoquan River

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 70

Published in Book

Occoquan River Bridge 14-23-038

King Truss Brodge over the Occoquan River

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 5x8; Page: 21

Published in Book

Occoquan River Bridge 14-47-038

Occoquan River Highway Bridge

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 49

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Occoquan River dam 14-90-054

Occoquan River dam and power station

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 53

Published in Newsletter

Occoquan River Falls 14-49-08

Occoquan River Falls

5 negatives

Negatives

Occoquan River Falls 14-03-242

Occoquan River before construction of the Occoquan reservoir, including photos of mullet hole. (9-photos)

"The Mill Racer", Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Fall & Winter 2012. Photos from the collection of Ellen Selecman Reynolds Oliver.

Published in Newsletter Bef. 1940

Occoquan River, Dike 14-68-010

Occoquan lower river including fish ladder, lower dam & dike.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 23-25

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Occoquan River, Fish Ladder

14-68-010

Occoguan lower river including fish ladder, lower dam & dike.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 23-25

Published in Book

Occoguan River, Lower Dam

14-68-010

Occoguan lower river including fish ladder, lower dam & dike. "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 23-25

Published in Book

Occoquan Rockledge

14-50-41

View of Occoguan with Rockledge

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 117

Published in Book 1935

Occoquan Route #1 Bridge

02-21-70

Occoguan - Route #1 Bridge (aerial view)

Slides

Occoquan Run

05-02-30

Occoquan Run, near Manassas, VA. Brudge washed out in Johnstown floodtime

Prince William Religuary, Vol. 1, No. 3 p. 70. Contributed by Casmere Woolfenden Kistner

> Other Media Nov. 1917

**Occoquan Santa** 

Santa greets children at Occoquan Town Hall

Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

**Occoquan School** 

14-23-126

14-33-27

Occoquan School 1st grade class with Ms. Bridy

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 63

Published in Book

**Occoquan School** 

14-37-50

The first Occoquan School building on Commerce Street as it appeared in 1981.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 158

**Occoquan School** 

14-41-04

14-68-028

Occoguan School

Collection of 8 photographs

1936

Occoquan School Building

Occoquan School Building on Commerce Street

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 61

Published in Book

**Occoquan Street Scenes** 

14-47-028

Occoquan Street Scenes (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 38 & 42

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Occoquan Theatre, Occoquan

14-74-07

Lyric Theatre, Occoquan Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

**Occoquan Town Hall** 

14-25-057

Occoguan Town Hall

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 53 Published in Book

Indexed As: Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Occoquan Town Hall** 14-68-070

Occoquan Town Hall

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 105

Published in Book

Occoguan Town Hall 14-68-074

Occoguan Town Hall (formerly First Methodist Church)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 108

Published in Book 2001

Occoquan Town Hall 14-74-04

Occoguan Town Hall [since 1963] Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

**Occoquan Town Marker** 01-02-19

Occoquan, Prince William County historical marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

14-68-014 **Occoquan Town View** 

Occoguan Town, with Rock Ledge & Janney Apartments "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 33

Published in Book 1825

Occoquan VFW Post 7916 14-68-081

Veterans of Foreign Wars, Post 7916, Occoguan

"Occoguan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 114

Published in Book

**Occoquan Volunteer Fire Department** 14-68-039

Occoquan-Woodbridge-Lorton Volunteer Fire Department "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 70

Published in Book

Occoquan-Woodbridge-Lorton Fire Department 14-91-010

Occoquan-Woodbridge-Lorton Fire Department and Dale City Volunteer Fire Department ground breakings

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Dec. 1968, p. 11 Published in Magazine

Occoquan, 301-303 Mill Street Buildings

14-68-078

Buildings at 301-303 Mill Street, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 111

Published in Book

Occoquan, Alton Hotel 14-68-030

Alton Hotel, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 63

Published in Book

Occoquan, Beachwood Apartments 14-68-029

Hammill Hotel (aka Gardner House & Beachwood Apartments), Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 62

Published in Book

14-68-060 Occoquan, Beulah Baptist Churh & Cemetery

Beulah Baptist Church Monument and Cemetery, Occoquan "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 86

Published in Book

Occoquan, Beulah Cemetery 14-68-060

Beulah Baptist Church Monument and Cemetery, Occoquan "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 86

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Occoquan, Blackbeard Inn

14-68-079

Blackbeard Inn, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 112

Published in Book

Occoquan, Burdett's Eatery

14-68-056

Ellicott's Motor Company & Burdett's Eatery with Bob Burdett, Austy Barbee, Charlie Ellicott, and Della Burdett.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 83

Published in Book

Occoquan, Commerce Street

14-68-024

Commerce Street, Occoquan with First Methodist Church "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 57

Published in Book

Occoquan, Commerce Street

14-68-082

Commerce Street, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 114

Published in Book

Occoquan, Commerce Street

14-68-087

Commerce & Washington Streets, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 118

Published in Book

Occoquan, Cooper's Shop

14-68-035

Cooper's Shop, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 67

Published in Book

Occoquan, Ebenezer Baptist Church

14-68-058

Ebenezer Baptist Church under construction

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 85

Published in Book

Occoquan, Ebenezer Baptist Church

14-68-088

Ebenezer Baptist Church, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 119

Published in Book

Occoquan, Elliott's Motor Company

14-68-056

Ellicott's Motor Company & Burdett's Eatery with Bob Burdett, Austy Barbee, Charlie Ellicott, and Della Burdett.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 83

Published in Book

Occoquan, Gardner House

14-68-029

Hammill Hotel (aka Gardner House & Beachwood Apartments), Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 62

Published in Book

Occoquan, Gardner House

14-68-085

Hammill Hotel (later Gardner House), Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 116

Published in Book

Occoquan, Hall's Funeral Home

14-68-065

Mill Street with Hall's Funeral Home "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 90

Published in Book

1966

2000

Occoquan, Hall's Funeral Home (former)

14-68-075

Hall's Funeral Home (former), Occoquan

"Occoguan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 108

Published in Book

2001

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Occoquan, Hammill Hotel

14-68-029

Hammill Hotel (aka Gardner House & Beachwood Apartments), Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 62

Published in Book

Occoquan, Hammill Hotel

14-68-085

Hammill Hotel (later Gardner House), Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 116

Published in Book

Occoquan, harvesting ice

14-68-040

Tyson Janney & Others harvesting river ice

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 71

Published in Book

Occoquan, House at 402 Mill Street

14-68-073

House at 402 Mill Street, Occoquan (former site of Occoquan Hotel)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 107

Published in Book 2001

Occoquan, Janney Pharmacy

14-68-049

H. T. Lohr in front of Janney's Drugs

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 79

Published in Book

Occoquan, Janney Warehouse

14-68-094

Rock Ledge Mansion & Janney Warehouse, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 124

Published in Book

Occoquan, Jenning's Pharmacy (former)

14-68-077

Jenning's Drugs (former), Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 110

Published in Book

Occoquan, Jennings Pharmacy

14-68-066

Herman F. Jennings, Myrtle Blocker, Estelle Garrison, and William Jennings (age 4) in front of Jenning's Drugs

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 91

Published in Book 1945

1966

Occoquan, Lynn General Store

14-68-062

Lynn General Store, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 87

Published in Book

Occoquan, Lynn General Store

14-68-076

Lynn General Store, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 109

Published in Book

Occoquan, Lyric Theatre

14-74-07

Lyric Theatre, Occoquan Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Occoquan, Mamie Lynn Davis House

14-68-063

Mamie Lynn Davis House, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 88

Published in Book

Occoquan, Mamie Lynn Davis Residence

14-68-084

Mamie Lynn Davis's Residence, Occoquan

"Occoguan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 115

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** Occoquan, Mill & Mill House 14-50-07 Mill & Millers House at Occoquan "The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 16 Published in Book ca. 1920 Occoguan, Mill House Museum 14-68-096 Mill House Museum, Occoquan "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 126 Published in Book Occoquan, Mill Street 14-68-023 Mill Street, Occoquan "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 56 Published in Book ca. 1900 Occoquan, Mill Street 14-68-065 Mill Street with Hall's Funeral Home "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 90 Published in Book 1966 Occoquan, Mill Street 14-68-071 Mill Street "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 106 Published in Book Occoquan, Mill Street 14-68-090 Mill Street, Occoquan "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 121 Published in Book Occoquan, Odd Fellows Hall 14-68-059 Occ Fellows Hall & Members on Parade "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 85 Published in Book Occoquan, Ogle Harris & Sons Store 14-68-037 Ogle Harris & Sons Store "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 69 Published in Book 1940 Occoquan, Ogle Harris & Sons Store 14-68-089 Ogle Harris & Sons Store "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 120 Published in Book Occoquan, Pharmacy 14-68-071 Mill Street "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 106 Published in Book Occoquan, Pontoon Bridge 14-68-041 Pontoon Bridge across Occoquan, WWII Training "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 71 Published in Book Occoquan, railroad near 14-58-04 Railroad near Occoquan, 1920 Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 89 Published in Book 14-68-057 Occoquan, River Baptism Rev. Lewis Bailey & River Baptism "Occoguan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 84

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Occoquan, River View Cottage

14-68-051

River View Cottage, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 80

Published in Book

Occoquan, River View Cottage

14-68-053

Dr. & Mrs. Carlton Lee Starkweather in front of River View Cottage "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 81

Published in Book

Occoquan, Rock Ledge Mansion

14-68-067

Rock Ledge Mansion, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 92

Published in Book

Occoquan, Rock Ledge Mansion

14-68-094

Rock Ledge Mansion & Janney Warehouse, Occoquan "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 124

Published in Book

Occoquan, Town

14-47-047

Occoquan, Town (incl. Rockledge, Merchant's Mill and Nathanial Ellicott Bridge)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 66

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Occoguan, Town (late 19th century)

14-68-011

Town of Occoquan, including Mill House, Tyson-Janney Warehouse, First Methodist Church, Alton Hotel, Rock Ledge, and Hammel Hotel (late 19th century)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 26

Published in Book

Occoquan, Town of

14-23-148

Ogle & Arthur Harris in their store, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 5x7; Page: 73

Published in Book

Occoquan, Town of

14-23-149

Ogle Harris & Sons Grocery and Black Communit Odd Fellows Hall in Town of Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 74

Published in Book 1940

Occoquan, Town of

14-03-327

Town of Occoquan in 1800s, panoramic view.

Xerox copy

1800s

1970

Occoquan, Union Street 14-68-025

Union Street, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 58

Published in Book 1915

Occoquan, Union Street

14-68-086

Union Street, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 117

Published in Book

Occoquan, Washington Street

14-68-087

Commerce & Washington Streets, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 118

Published in Book

Occoquan, Woodbridge, Lorton Rescue Squad

14-28-044

Occoguan, Woodbridge, Lorton Rescue Squad vehicles

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 30 (color)

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Date Taken

Occoquan, Woodbridge, Lorton Volunteer Fire Department 14-28-045

**Format** 

Occoquan, Woodbridge, Lorton Volunteer Fire Department vehicles

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 30 (color) 1970

Published in Book

Occoquan's Mill Complex 14-68-001

Occoquan's Mill Complex

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) cover page

Published in Book

**Odd Fellow Hall** 14-03-274

Odd Fellow Hall with man and boy in wheelbarrow.

Xerox copy 1930s

**Odd Fellows Hall** 14-25-047

Odd Fellows Hall Crescent Lodge, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 47

Published in Book

Odd Fellows Hall, Occoquan 14-23-149

Ogle Harris & Sons Grocery and Black Communit Odd Fellows Hall in Town of Occoguan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 74

Published in Book

Odd Fellows Hall, Occoquan 14-68-059

Occ Fellows Hall & Members on Parade

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 85

Published in Book

14-03-099 **Odd Fellows Lodge** 

Odd Fellows Lodge, Dumfries. R. E. Lee Lodge 221 (2 men and a cake)

from Suzanne S. Ray suzray@verizon.net (image - 3jpg)

Xerox copy

**Odd Fellows Lodge** 14-03-100

Odd Fellows Lodge, Dumfries (man with beard)

from Suzanne S. Ray suzray@verizon.net (image - 3jpg)

Xerox copy

**Odd Fellows Lodge** 14-03-101

Odd Fellows Lodge, Dumfries (2 men sitting)

from Suzanne S. Ray suzray@verizon.net (image - 3jpg)

Xerox copy

**Odd Fellows Lodge** 14-03-102

Odd Fellows Lodge, Dumfries, R. E.Lee Lodge 221 (3 men with lodge banner)

from Suzanne S. Ray suzray@verizon.net (image - 3jpg)

Xerox copy

Odescalcki House, Buckland 07-09-047

Odescalcki-Graham House, Buckland

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Odescalcki-Graham House 14-25-175

Odescalcki-Graham House, Buckland

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 126

Published in Book

Odom, Larry 14-77-02

PWC Motor Cycle Squad

Patomac News Newspaper (11 May 1990)

Xerox copy 1970

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Oearson, William 14-68-047

Occoquan High School Class of 1932

Hazel Metzger, Evelyn Kidwell, Douglas Riley, Muriel Hicks, Frank Malcolm, Melissa Lacey, Katharine Brawner, William Pearson, Mildred Hornbaker, Ardis Collins, Myrtle Hensley, Frances Hinton, Russell Bolton, Katherine Pearsons, Louis Hinton.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 77

Published in Book 1932

Oertly, Ethel 14-23-023

Ethel Oertly and Nannie Carney in Dumfries

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 12

Published in Book

Office of Special Services at Prince William Forest Park 14-22-123

Office of Special Services

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:118 - 120

ca 1942

Officers' tents and flag pole at Engineer Camp (Camp No. 1) 19-01

(No. 95, Vol. II)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Ogle Harris & Sons Store, Occoquan 14-68-061

Ogle Harris & Sons Store

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 87

Published in Book ca. 1970

Ogle Harris & Sons Store, Occoquan 14-68-089

Ogle Harris & Sons Store

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 120

Published in Book

Ogle Harris & Sons Store, Ocoquan 14-68-037

Ogle Harris & Sons Store with Ogle andf Arthur Harris

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 69

Published in Book 1940

Old Bank Building, Haymarket 14-66-239

Jane Pearson Brown and her brother Lee Pearson in front of the Old Bank Building, Haymarket.

May 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2014

Old Bradley Meeting Hall 14-25-082

Old Bradley Meeting Hall, Brentsville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 71

Published in Book

Old Bridge Road 02-21-43

Old Bridge Road, aerial, (2 slides)

Slides Oct 87

Old Dominion Home Industries Cooperative 14-13-063

Old Dominion Home Industries Cooperative, north of Fredericksburg, VA

Photo No.: CUL0163 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1939

Old Dominion Speedway 14-28-104

Old Dominion Speedway

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 57

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Old Dominion Speedway, Inc.

14-28-093

Old Dominion Speedway, Inc.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 52

Published in Book 1970

**Old Haymarket Cemetery, Haymarket** 

07-09-091

14-03-399

Bell Place Cemetery, Haymarket

4-Photos

Old Haymarket Cemetery

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Old Homestead

Jay Howell and Nellie Barnes standing in front of remainders of "The Old Homestead, off Minnieville Rd.

Suburban Virginai Times April 15, 1987 [copy in RELIC Historic Sites file for "Old Homestead"]

Published in Newspaper 1987

Old Red School 14-22-093

The Old Red School also called Sunnyside with students

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x5;

Page:89

Old Stagecoach Road Marker 01-02-01

Campaign of 1781 VA marker E-53

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Old Stagecoach Road Marker 01-02-02

Campaign of 1781 VA marker E-53 "Route 1"

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Old Stone Bridge (1936) 14-03-289

Haymarket area farm photos (36 photos)

Found at: http://photogrammar.yale.edu

Photogrammar is a web-based platform for organizing, searching, and visualizing the 170,000 photographs from 1935 to 1945

created by the United States Farm Security Administration and Office of War Information (FSA-OWI).

Published on Web Site

Old Store 14-34-047

Huie, Reid and Co. also know as "Old Store" in Dumfries

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x4, p.47, q.v.

Old Towne Inn Motor Lodge

14-38-098

Old Towne Inn Motor Lodge at the corner of Center and Main Streets

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.71

Olde Town Inn Motor Lodge

14-90-074

Olde Towne Inn Motor Lodge

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 70

Published in Newsletter

Oleyar, John M. 14-03-392

Prince William County School Board; John Pattie, John M. Oleyar, Marion W. Dickens, T. Clay wWod, Stuart M. Beville, Richard

C. Hayden, Edith Latham and F. M. Lynn.

Published in "Jay Dee Yearbook" 1962, p. 4 (ask at RELIC Desk for more information)

Published in Book 1962

Olin, Abram B., Judge

Dedication of the battle monument; Judge Abram B. Olin of the District of Columbia Supreme Court, who delivered the address,

stands by the rail

Xerox copy 10 June 1865

Olive Branch Baptist Church

14-64-001

14-55-25

Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket, Outside front view

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket ( RELIC

975.52732), Front Cover

Indexed As: Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Olive Branch Baptist Church** 

14-66-336

Rev. William Smith was the first pastor of Olive Branch Baptist Church, serving from 1878 to 1918.

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Olive Branch Baptist Church Combined Choir

14-66-338

Olive Branch Baptist Church Combined Choir

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Olive Branch Cemetery** 16-01-167

Olive Branch Cemetery (2 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Oliver, Ellen Selecman Revnolds

14-03-242

Occoquan River before construction of the Occoquan reservoir, including photos of mullet hole. (9-photos)

"The Mill Racer", Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Fall & Winter 2012. Photos from the collection of Ellen Selecman

Reynolds Oliver.

Published in Newsletter Bef. 1940

Olson, Bill 16-07-05

Bill Olson - Chairman Cemetery Committee, PWC Historical Commission & Justin Patton, Archeologist for PWC

Published in Book February 2015

Olson, Gordon Andrew (Funeral Card) 18-01-08

Gordon Andrew Olson (22 Apr. 1910 - 18 Feb. 1991)

Olszewski, Raymond V. 14-66-209

Raymond V. Olszewski

December 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

2013 Published in Magazine

Opera House (Old), Manassas 07-09-191

Conner Building, Manassas

2-photos ca. 1906

Old Opera House

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

14-50-29 **Orange & Alexandria Locomotive** 

Orange & Alexandira Locomotive

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 64

1862 Published in Book

Orange & Alexandria R.R. 14-50-28

Orange & Alexandria Bridge over Bull Run during Civil War

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 63

Published in Book

Orange & Alexandria Railroad 01-09-21

Union locomotive Fred Leach running on the Orange and Alexandria Rail road near Union Mills

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Orange & Alexandria Railroad 14-38-038

Wood cutters huts along the Orange & Alexandria RR

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x3, p. 33

Orange & Alexandria Railroad 14-38-039

Locomotive "Fred Leach" on the Orange & Alexandria RR.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 33

Orange & Alexandria Railroad 14-38-051

Orange & Alexandria RR poster

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 41

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Orange & Alexandria Railroad

14-38-053

Locomotive "Firefly" of the United States Military Railroad atop an Orange & Alexandria trestle near Union Mills, Virginia Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 43

Orange & Alexandria Railroad

14-47-004

Orange & Alexandria Railroad track on display at Manassas National Battlefield Park

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 12

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Orange & Alexandria Railroad

14-55-08

Tracks of the Orange & Alexandria Railroad, destroyed by the Confederate between Bristow Station and the Rappahannock Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Orange & Alexandria Railroad Engine

01-12-24

Orange and Alexandria Railroad engine

Photo on a display panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

**Orange and Alexandria locomotive** 

14-38-021

Orange and Alexandria locomotive at present day Grant Avenue and Prince William Street

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 23

1862

Orange and Alexandria RR engine

Orange and Alexandria RR engine in front of Confederate fort at intersection of Grant and Prince William Street.

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

Orange and Alexandria RR turntable

14-75-09

14-75-04

Ruins of Orange and Alexandria RR turntable destroyed by the Confederates, Manassas, March 1862.

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

Orindoff Station

08-05-05

Dr. Clarkson Home near Orindoff Station

PRWMCO - HAYM - 5 . Dr. M. Clarkson photographer

Photo Prints - 4x5

Orlando School

14-37-51

The first Orlando School as it appears in 1993 - still red!

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 160

Orrison, Rob 14-32-357

Rob Orrison, Brentsville Site Manager, explains the Clerk's Ledger to Jane MacDonald's family

January 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Orrison, Rob 14-32-403

Rob Orrison talks with the TAPS investigators

September 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Orrison, Rob 14-32-412

Rob Orrison looks at the Bible that Joyce Smith donated to the Union Church while Joyce's daughter, Julie looks on

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Orrison, Rob 14-32-619

Rob Orrison helps Chris Henkels of Henkels Forge and Tool, unload the bars for the Brentsville Jain.

January 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter 2015

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Orrison, Rob 14-03-406

BadWolf Brewing Company in Manassas. Peggy Portner, Barbara Portner Breeden, Paige Gibbons-Backus and Rob Orrison.

"Bull Run Observer", 4 Aug. 2017, p. 26/7.

Published in Newspaper August 2017

Orrison, Robert 14-32-584

Robert Orrison

January 2014, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 2013

Osborn School, Manassas 07-09-003

Osborn School, Manassas

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Osborne, Eilene 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Osborne, Helen 14-26-027

Helen Osborne with George and Sam Bleight at Green Hill

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 96

Published in Book

Osboune High School 14-38-121

Osbourne High School graduating class

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x5, p.86

1950

Osbourn and Bennet Schools 14-23-066

Osbourn and Bennet schools

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 35

Published in Book 1928

Osbourn Building 14-15-41

Osbourn Building constructed in 1926

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x3,p. 47, q.v.

Osbourn Gym 14-13-001

4-H Achievement Day at Osbourn Gym

Photo No.: CUL0092 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1939

Osbourn High School 14-03-040

Wheatley Johnson was among the five members of the class of 1905 who are given credit for starting the Osbourn High School Alumni Association, celebrating its 100th anniversary

Potomac News 30 May 2006, p. A3

Newspaper

Osbourn High School 14-35-020

Osbourn High School, constructed in 1926, demolished in 1986

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 39

Osbourn High School 14-38-118

Manassas High School, later called Osbourne High School

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.84

Osbourn High School 14-65-191

Osbourn High School

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Osbourn High School** 

14-72-34

Osbourn High School class photo in front of the building.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), May 2014

Published in Calendar

1940s

**Osbourn High School** 

14-90-022

Osbourn High School, Manassas, VA [2 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 22

Published in Book

**Osbourn High School Graduates** 

14-03-354

Osbourn High School Class of 1973, Individual Portraits

"Journal Messenger Newspaper" Special Section June 1, 1973, p. 14B - 19B

Published in Newspaper

1973

**Osbourn School** 

04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

**Osbourn School** 

14-25-106

Osbourn School, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 86

Published in Book

**Osbourn School** 

14-88-145

07-09-010

Osbourn School or Milnes House

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

**Osbourn School** 

Manassas Institute

ca. 1896

Also: Osbourn School

2-photos

ca. 2000 - 2015

Osbourn, Eugenia

14-35-018

Miss Eugenia Osbourn, Manassas Educator, 1857-1951

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x2, p. 35

Osbourn, Eugenia

14-38-109

Eugenia Osbourn

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 4x4, p.79

Photo Prints - 4x6

1910

Osbourn, Eugenia H.

14-03-042

Miss Eugeia H. Osbourn in 1924. She served as principal in the city school system from 1912 to 1935 and later had the present Osbourn High School named after her.

Potomac News 30 May 2006, p. A3 & Manassas Journal Messenger, 30 May 2006, p.A3

Newspaper

Osbourn, Miss Eugenia Hillary

Miss Eugenia Hillary Osbourn 1867-1951, Educator, Administrator, Civic Leader

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4,p. 58, g.v.

Osbourn, Misses

14-15-39

The Manassas Institute condected by the Misses Osbourn

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 46, q.v.

**Osbourne High School** 

14-38-119

Osbourne High School boys basketball team with coach James Leo

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.85

1950

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index Photo No.

**Osbourne High School** 

**Compilers Notes** 

14-38-120

Osbourne High School girls basketball team

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.85

1952

Date Taken

Osbourne, Misses Eugenia and Fannie

14-15-36

Early Private school was used by Misses Eugenia and Fannie Osbourn in 1890

Format

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4, p. 42, q.v.

**Osburn High School Gym** 

14-23-165

Osbourn High School Gym, Student Masguerade Ball

Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 83

Published in Book

Outlaw. John William

14-65-026

John William Outlaw

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

**Outpost Sunday School, Buckland** 

14-66-197

Outpost Sunday School of Gainesville Methodist Church, Buckland now know as Redeemed Church of Jesus Christ. Two

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1962/2013

**Outpost Sunday School, Buckland** 

14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Owens family

14-32-353

John Nathaniel Owens and his son Eustace Conway Owens. Eustace's two sons, John Nathaniel Owens and Eustace Conway Owens, Jr.

December 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Owens, Eustace Conway** 

14-32-352

Eustace Conway Owens (1895-1960) Co. "K" 318th Infantry 80th Division. WW I

December 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Owens, Geroge T. (Chief of Police)

14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy

1970

Owens, Janet

14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

Owens, John and Lydia

14-32-350

John Nathaniel Owens and his wife Lydia (Ellyson) Owens December 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Owens, Stanley

14-03-159

The Supervisors worked closely with school officials in '58

Journal Messenger, 15 Jan 1959, p. A-8

Newspaper

Owens, Stanley A.

14-65-207

Officers & members of the Board of the Piedmont Savings & Loan Association

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Owens, State Representative Stanley** 

02-08-01

O. J. Fitzwater, Unknown man, Mr. Gardner, Stanley Owens, Governor Lindsay Almond, Jack Ratcliff and Unknown man Board of Supervisors. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Owens, State Representative Stanley** 

02-08-06

State Senator John Galleher, State Representative Lucas Phillips, State Representative Stanley Owens, U. S. Representative Howard Smith and Unknown man

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

PACE West School 14-66-043

Gainesville Elementary School was opened in 1935 now PACE West School

March 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

PACE West School 14-03-282

Gainesville District School, Haymarket

Washington Post, Rotogravure Section, 11 Sep 1938

Newspaper 1938

Padgett, Barton 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Padgett, Barton photo collection

Mount Atlas Photo Collection donated by Diane McNaught.

Group 14, Series 9

Padgett, Connie 14-54-71

Connie Padgett

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Padgett, Pauline 14-20-026

Mary Gossom Smith, Ruth Gossom & Pauline Padgett in front of Waterfall House

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 6x6; Page: 104

Paftelis, Peter 14-23-159

Star Lunch Room, owned by Peter Raftelis, Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 80

Published in Book

Pageland Barn 14-88-131

Pageland Barn in ruins

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Pageland Farm 14-25-201

Pageland Farm, Groveton

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 143

Published in Book

Pageland Lane (No. 52, Vol. I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Pageland Lane, aerial view 14-72-50

Aerial view of U.S. 29. Pageland Lane. Groveton Rd and Rt. 366.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), July 2015

Published in Calendar

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 658

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Paggett, Pauline Gossom

14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

1946

Pair, Claudia Ann

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Palmer, Brenda

14-22-084

4-H Club meeting with Brenda Palmer, Louise Johnson, Shirley Puffenbarger and Janna Lee Murphy

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:83

1961

Palmer, James German Gravestone

01-01-06

Picture of gravestone marker: "James German Palmer 1840-1862"

Photo Prints - 3x5

July 1979

Pandazides, Angelina

14-03-368

Angelina Pandazides and Mamie Davis Potomac News, Sept. 17 1975, p. A 11

Published in Newspaper

Panter, Frank A. Jr. Lt. Gen. USMC

14-70-004

Semper Fidelis Memorial Park opening

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Volume 2

Published in Newsletter

Paranormal investigation at Brentsville

14-32-416

The first class of paranormal investigation was conducted on Oct. 9, 2009.

November 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Paris, C. D.

14-23-079

C. D. Paris, Peter Raftelis and Toney Porffer

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 41

Published in Book

Parisi, Joseph Stephen Jr.

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Park family

14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Park Gate 04-01-23

Park Gate

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [6-6-80 p. A9]

Other Media

Park Gate 04-01-23A

Park Gate

Original of photo no. 04-01-23

Photo Prints - 5x6

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Park Gate 14-14-09

Park Gate, Brentsville vicinity

Fiche 82 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Park Gate 14-25-062

Park Gate, Nokesville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 60

Published in Book

Park Gate 14-34-075

Park Gate

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6, p.76 q.v.

Park Gate 14-88-133

Park Gate

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Park Gate restoration project 14-03-228

Park Gate restoration project

"Park Gate: Restoring a piece of history ca 1750-1999" by Gail Niedernhofer (RELIC 975.5273 Nei)

Published in Book

Park, Broad Run Industrial 02-21-16

Broad Run North Park

Slides Sep 82

Park, Mayor Robert 14-23-157

Iwo Jima Memorial at Quantico MCB; J. F. McInteer, Mitchel Raftelis, John Adams, Mayor Robert Park, Jim Sisson & Percy

Brown

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 78

Published in Book

Parker, Amelia 14-03-133

Amelia Parker

Collection of Betty Dogan Nicholas

Digitally scanned Prints

Parker, Dorothy Brawner 14-03-393

Occoquan High School class of 1945 Reunion

"Potomac News" July 13, 1982, p. 45

Published in Book 1982

Parker, Eugene Jr. 14-03-132

Eugene Parker Jr.

Collection of Betty Dogan Nicholas

Digitally scanned Prints

Parker, John 14-03-130

Professor John Parker

Collection of Betty Dogan Nicholas

Digitally scanned Prints

Parker, Lieutenant Joseph, CSA 14-10-05

The plantation old house at Enfield; home of Lieutenant Joseph Parker & Edward Wilson; also known as Graham Place Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

Parker, Mary Ida 14-03-131

Mary Ida Parker (Dogan) 1880-1930 Collection of Betty Dogan Nicholas

Digitally scanned Prints

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Parker, Mattie 14-03-134

Mattie Parker (Grady)with her Manumission Paper '1821'

Collection of Betty Dogan Nicholas

Digitally scanned Prints

Parker, Sarah Hooe 14-03-129

Sarah Hooe Parker and Marion Louise Dogan

Digitally scanned Prints

Parks, Ann 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Parkwood 02-17-55

Parkwood Aerial photo

Photo Prints - 8x10

Parkwood 02-17-56

Parkwood Aerial photo Seven proofs on one sheet

Contact Sheet

Parkwood 02-17-57

Parkwood Aerial Photo Three proofs on one sheet

**Contact Sheet** 

Parrish, Alverda 14-36-38

Women's Society of Christian Service, 25th Anniversary Nov. 1965. Myrtle Mitchell, Helen Eagle, Olive Fisher, Elsia Haddox. Indie Coleman, Kennie Hottle, Betty Johnson, Alverda Parrish, Jessie Blakemore, Mary Compton, Effie Marshall, Lizzie Kit, Ruth Sutphin, Helen Davids Minnie Muddiman, Sara Rice, Pearl Evans.

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 225

Parrish, Angela Virginia

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Parrish. Harry 02-16-19

Ground breaking ceremony with Harry Parrish third from left

Photo Prints - 8x10

Parrish, Harry 14-03-043

Members of the Manassas High School basketball team (later to become Osbourn High School) in 1938 included from the left Eugene Curtis, William Knox Harry Parrish, Dee Vetter, Kite Roseberry, Guy Bowers, Marvin Gillum and Dick Haydon Potomac News 30 May 2006, p. A3 & Manassas Journal Messenger, 30 May 2006, p. A3

Newspaper

Parrish, Harry 14-35-054

Mayor Harry P. Davis and the 1963 Council. Orrin Kline, Harry Parrish, Stewart Vetter, Garnett Carpenter, James Payne, Robert Byrd and Eugene Worley

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 100

Parrish, Harry 14-38-180

Manassas Town Council with Orrin Kline, Mayor Davis, Harry Parrish, Stewart Vetter, Garnett Carpenter, James Payne, Robert Byrd and Eugene Worley

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.128

1963

Parrish, Lorene 14-38-178

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company Auxiliary with Eula Bourne, Becky Dowell, Mildred Watts, Goldie Mathias, Lorene Parrish, Eleanor Hynson, Edna Earl Kincheloe, Lois Brown, Henrietta Jussaume, Orma Davis, Bibs Wheeling, Bea Barron, Ruth Slusher, Mattie Parrish and Walser Roaher

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.126

1954

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Parrish, Mattie 14-38-178

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company Auxiliary with Eula Bourne, Becky Dowell, Mildred Watts, Goldie Mathias, Lorene Parrish, Eleanor Hynson, Edna Earl Kincheloe, Lois Brown, Henrietta Jussaume, Orma Davis, Bibs Wheeling, Bea Barron, Ruth Slusher, Mattie Parrish and Walser Roaher

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.126

1954

Parsel, Fred 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Partlow, Hattie Mae 14-36-01

Hattie Mae Partlow

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x2, p. 13

Partlow, Margie Pearson 14-66-268

Catharpin School students with Louise Golden Pearson Davis and Margie Pearson Partlow

December 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1919-1920

Passage, Mrs. Norma 03-01-04

Chairman of Prince William County Board of Supervisors, Jack Fick, receives keys and title. Pictured left to right Mrs. William Lloyd (Ruth E.), Mrs. Norma Passage, Mrs. William Barbee, Ernestine Grafton, Jack Fick, R. B. Gossom, John Ellis. Seated: Carl Kincheloe, Bradford Lowe, R. S. Hall.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Patents, Early land marker 01-02-18

Early land Patents, Prince William County historical marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Pattie Farm & Buildings (No. 70, Vol.II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Pattie Farm, barns 14-88-063

Pattie Farm, barns

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Pattie House 14-88-056

Pattie House, Catharpin

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Pattie House & Barn, Catharpin 07-09-141

Pattie House & Barn, Catharpin

4-photos

4541 Sudley Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2001

Pattie Store & Mill, Catharpin 07-09-142

Pattie Store & Mill, Catharpin

4630 Sudley Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2001

Pattie, Currell 14-23-042

Catharpin's Baseball Team of 1913

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 23
Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

## **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Pattie, Esther Warren

14-38-140

Wedding of Frances Bushong to Sedrick Saunders with J. Jenkins Davies, Madeline McCoy, Hawes Davies, Rose Ratcliffe, Lowery Saunders, W. Sedrick Saunders, Frances Bushong, Rena Bevans, Jack Merchant, Esther Warren Pattie, Wallace Lynn and Walser Conner

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.99

1935

Pattie, John 14-03-159

The Supervisors worked closely with school officials in '58

Journal Messenger, 15 Jan 1959, p. A-8

Newspaper

Pattie, John 14-03-392

Prince William County School Board; John Pattie, John M. Oleyar, Marion W. Dickens, T. Clay wWod, Stuart M. Beville, Richard C. Hayden, Edith Latham and F. M. Lynn.

Published in "Jay Dee Yearbook" 1962, p. 4 (ask at RELIC Desk for more information)

Published in Book 1962

Pattie, John S. 14-91-021

John S. Pattie, Dumfires District, School Board

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Feb. 1969, p. 8

Published in Magazine

Pattie. L. Frank 14-03-199

L. Frank Pattie

Manassas Journal 19 May 1911, p. 37

Xerox copy

Pattie, Linda Carole 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Patton, A. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Patton, Jane 14-32-383

Morgan Breeden, Jane Patton, John Fewell Patton, Jack Hatcher, Jere Byington, Olivia Hatcher, Sid Hatcher at Brentsville

May2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 2009

Patton, John 14-23-042

Catharpin's Baseball Team of 1913

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 23

Published in Book

Patton, John Fewell 14-32-383

Morgan Breeden, Jane Patton, John Fewell Patton, Jack Hatcher, Jere Byington, Olivia Hatcher, Sid Hatcher at Brentsville

May2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 2009

Patton, Justin 16-07-05

Bill Olson - Chairman Cemetery Committee, PWC Historical Commission & Justin Patton, Archeologist for PWC

Published in Book February 2015

Paty, Bob & Janice 14-54-72

**Bob & Janice Paty** 

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Paul, A. W. 14-23-112

Quantico Masonic Lodge officers in 1934

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 57

Published in Book

Paulson, Leslie 14-66-136

Leslie Paulson, Master Gardener

July 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Payne Cemetery 16-01-177

Payne Cemetery (2 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Payne Family 14-46-000

See 14-46

List of Photos in the PWC Photo Collection box.

Other Media

Payne, Bell 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Payne, Ben 14-32-507

Elaine Visger, Ben Payne and Peggy Breeden

March 2022, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1952

Payne, Dorthea Randal 14-23-236

Dorthea Randal Payne with her father

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 123

Published in Book

Payne, Dr. 14-42-13

Winterham was called Delco House, home of Dr. Payne

Photo published in "Haymarket Virginia" 2006 Calendar (RELIC 975.52732HAY)

Payne, Dr. House 14-25-206

Dr. Payne's House, Haymarket

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 145

Published in Book

Payne, Dr. House 14-88-061

Dr. Payne house, Haymarket

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Payne, Dr. House 14-88-062

Dr. Payne House, Haymarket side view

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 1996

Payne, Dr. House, Haymarket 07-09-087

Dr. Payne House, Haymarket

5-Photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

Payne, Frances M. 16-01-048-05

Frances M. Payne, Quantico Baptist Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Payne, Jackson 16-01-048-04

Jackson Payne, Quantico Baptist Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Indexed As:

Description

## **Photo Collection Index**

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Payne, James 14-35-054

Mayor Harry P. Davis and the 1963 Council. Orrin Kline, Harry Parrish, Stewart Vetter, Garnett Carpenter, James Payne, Robert Byrd and Eugene Worley

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 100

14-38-180 Payne, James

Manassas Town Council with Orrin Kline, Mayor Davis, Harry Parrish, Stewart Vetter, Garnett Carpenter, James Payne, Robert Byrd and Eugene Worley

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.128

1963

14-45-073 Payne, James

James Payne

Nov 2001

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Payne, James and Marion 14-38-142

James and Marion Payne

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x6, p.101

c. 1943

Payne, James H. 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

14-13-006 Payne, Jesse

Manassas Tomoto Canning Club with (L-R) Jesse Payne, Muriel Arey, Ollie Hornbaker, Unknown, Dorothy Button, Hope Hill, Esther Dickens, Mildred Lawler, Marie Leachman, Emily Johnson (agent 1911-16), Myrtle Johnson, Unknown, Marian Lewis, Ella Agnew (agent 1910-20), Dorothy Merrill

Photo No.: CUL0001 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1913/14

14-32-264 Payne, Margaret Virginia

Margaret Virginia Payne

February 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

14-40-29 Payne, Marion and James

Marion and James Payne

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 74

Payne, Mortimer Elliot 14-03-151

Members of Alpha Mu Chapter, UVA of which Morimer Elliot Payne was a member (3rd from left in the 2nd row). Payne was the son of Mattie Elizabeth Powers of Forest Home, Stafford and William W. Payne of Cole Hill PWC.

Central Rappahannock Heritage Center web site

Xerox copy 1929

Payne, R. L. 16-01-048-11

R. L. Payne, Quantico Baptist Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Payne, Robert L. & Elsie A. 16-01-177-02

Robert L. & Elsie A. Payne Cemetery Marker, Payne Cemetery. Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Payne, Sis 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Payne, Stewart 14-43-02

St. Paul's Sunday School Class

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Payne, Stuart 14-26-049

Jane Meade Brown, Stuart Payne, Bernard Smith and Guy B. Shepard

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 134

Published in Book

Payne, W. W. 14-03-149

W. W. Payne who was born at Cole Hill, Prince William County and died at Sharps Wharf, Richmond County

Central Rappahannock Heritage Center web site

Xerox copy

**Format** 

Payne, Wade C. Dr. 14-66-232

Dr. Wade C. Payne, 1885-1963

April 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Payne, William H. 14-36-05

Confederate Monument with John R. Tillett, E. E. Meredith, General Huston, J. R. T. Thornton, Rev. Dr. Davis, General W. H. F.

Lee, Jno. W. Daniel, Gen William H. Payne, R. Taylor Scott, sketch

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x4, p. 40

Payne, William W. 14-03-150

Group of photos of William W. Payne, All are outdoor scenes in rather poor condition.

Central Rappahannock Heritage Center web site

Xerox copy

Peace Jubilee 14-22-049

Peace Jubilee group with President William Howard Taft.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x12;

Page:53

Peace Jubilee 14-23-002

Peace Jubilee at Henry Farm

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 8x24; Page: Inside cover

Published in Book

Peace Jubilee 14-34-078

Peace Jubilee crowd with President William Howard Taft

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 1x6, p.80 g.v.

Peace Jubilee 14-34-079

Peace Jubilee Monument

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 1x3, p.80 q.v.

Peace Jubilee 14-34-080

Peace Jubilee official badge

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 1x3, p.80 q.v.

Peace Jubilee 14-38-047

The Peace Jubilee assembled on Henry House Hill

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 38

1911

Date Taken

Peace Jubilee 14-38-048

The Peace Maidens, dressed in white.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 38

Peace Jubilee 14-38-049

Peace Jubilee in front of Prince William County Courthouse with President William Howard Taft and Virginia Governor William

Hodges Mann

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 39

1911

Peace Jubilee 14-40-21

Peace Maidens at the 1911 Jubilee included Marion Lewis and Marie Janney

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 46

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

 Peace Jubilee
 14-47-034

President Taft addressing the 1911 Peace Jubilee

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 45

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book ca. 1911

Peace Jubilee 14-72-16

President William Howard Taft at the 1911 Peace Jubilee.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), January 2013

Published in Calendar

Peace Jubilee 14-72-22

Peace Jubilee banner.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), July 2013

Published in Calendar 1911

Peace Maidens 14-66-330

Peace Maidens

November 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Peace Monument, Manassas 14-03-279

Manassas Peace Monument

Washington Post, Rotogravure Section, 11 Sep 1938

Newspaper 1938

Peacher, Lucille Amidon 14-03-393

Occoquan High School class of 1945 Reunion

"Potomac News" July 13, 1982, p. 45

Published in Book 1982

Peake, Laura 14-45-074

Laura Peake

Jan 1990, May 1996

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Peake's Mill, Run, and House, Hoadley (Part 1) 07-09-233

Peake's Mill, Run, and House, Hoadley (Part 1)

4-photos

Mill & House Ruins

Between PW Parkway & Old Davis Ford Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Peake's Mill, Run, and House, Hoadley (Part 2) 07-09-234

Peake's Mill, Run, and House, Hoadley (Part 2)

4-photos

Mill & House Ruins

Between PW Parkway & Old Davis Ford Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Peake's Mill, Run, and House, Hoadley (Part 3) 07-09-235

Peake's Mill, Run, and House, Hoadley (Part 3)

4-photos

Mill & House Ruins

Between PW Parkway & Old Davis Ford Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Peake's Mill, Run, and House, Hoadley (Part 4) 07-09-236

Peake's Mill, Run, and House, Hoadley (Part 4)

4-photos

Mill & House Ruins

Between PW Parkway & Old Davis Ford Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Peake's Mill, Run, and House, Hoadley (Part 5) 07-09-237

Peake's Mill, Run, and House, Hoadley (Part 5) 4-photos
Mill & House Ruins
Between PW Parkway & Old Davis Ford Road
Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Peake's Mill, Run, and House, Hoadley (Part 6) 07-09-238

Peake's Mill, Run, and House, Hoadley (Part 6)

4-photos

Mill & House Ruins

Between PW Parkway & Old Davis Ford Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Peake's Mill, Run, and House, Hoadley (Part 7) 07-09-239

Peake's Mill, Run, and House, Hoadley (Part 7)

4-photos

Mill & House Ruins

Between PW Parkway & Old Davis Ford Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Peake's Mill, Run, and House, Hoadley (Part 8) 07-09-240

Peake's Mill, Run, and House, Hoadley (Part 8)

4-photos

Mill & House Ruins

Between PW Parkway & Old Davis Ford Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Pearmund, Chris 14-66-298

Chris Pearmund

March 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2015

Pearson Family 14-32-190

Pearson family soon after moving to Brentsville

April 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Pearson House 14-26-038

Shirley Lee Pearson House

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 125

Published in Book

Pearson House 14-66-240

Pearson house on Fayette Street, Haymarket with old Tyler house in the background

May 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Pearson House-Log Cabin 14-66-078

Pearson House-Log cabin, Haymarket

November 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Pearson, Alma 14-23-168

Alma Pearson at Front Royal info. booth

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 84

Published in Book

Pearson, Bub 14-23-028

Bub Pearson, of Gainesville with cart or buggy

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 15

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Pearson, Charles 14-32-154

Charles Pearson

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Pearson, Charles Howard (Buddy) 14-32-633

Charles Howard (Buddy) Pearson

August 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter 2016

Pearson, David "Sam" 14-32-566

David "Sam" Pearson

, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter December 1959

Pearson, David (Sam) 14-32-590

David (Sam) Pearson, National Senior Softball Hall of Fame

April 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Pearson, Dorothy 14-32-189

Mrs. Dorothy Pearson

April 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter c. 1953

Pearson, Dorothy 14-32-448

**Dorothy Pearson** 

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Pearson, Dorothy 14-32-482

Remembering Dorothy (Foster) Pearson

October 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1959-60

Pearson, Eleanor 14-54-73

Eleanor Pearson

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Pearson, H. L. and Sammy 14-32-569

H. L. and Sammy Pearson at Webster's Pond.

April 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter ca 1957

Pearson, Homer 14-32-128

Homer Pearson holding Rocky about February 1960

September 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Pearson, Homer Lee, Jr. 14-32-164

Homer Lee Pearson, Jr.

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Pearson, Irma and Michael 14-32-591

Irma Pearson, Michael Pearson and Mary (Pearson) Pumphrey

April 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Pearson, J. 14-23-130

Quantico Baseball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x6; Page: 65

**Indexed As:** 

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Pearson, Jane Brown and Lee

14-66-239

Jane Pearson Brown and her brother Lee Pearson in front of the Old Bank Building, Haymarket.

May 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2014

Pearson, Louvenia

14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Pearson, Mary and Buddy

14-32-194

Mary with brother "Buddy" Pearson

May 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Pearson, Mary, Sam, Bud and H. L.

14-32-191

Mary, Sam, Bud and H. L. Pearson

May 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

1958-59

Pearson, Mrs. W. M.

14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

May 1938

Pearson, Mrs. William

14-13-009

County Tailoring School with Mrs. O. D. Waters (Manassas Leader), Mrs. W. R. Wood (Woodbridge), Mrs. Goldie Browner (Dumfries), Mrs. Dewey Shaffer (Woodbridge), Mrs. William Pearson (Manassas)

Photo No.: CUL0155 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Mar 1941

Pearson, Naomi

14-37-53

The Percell School in 1925. Teacher (#2) is Naomi Pearson.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 164

Pearson, Robert

14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Pearson, Sam, Mary, H. L. and Bud

14-32-192

Sam, Mary, H. L. and Bud Pearson

May 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

late 1980s

Pearson, Sil Wellington

14-32-105

Sil Wellington Pearson

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Pearson, Vernell

14-13-019

4-H Club picnic at Davis Beach with Margaret Blakemore (Manassas Club), Ellen Thompson (Occoquan Club) and Vernell Pearson (Quantico Club)

Photo No.: CUL0121 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

11 Jul 1941

Pearson, William

14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986 Photo Prints - 9x24

**Indexed As:** 

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Pearson, Robert A.

15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Pearsons, Katherine

14-68-047

Occoquan High School Class of 1932

Hazel Metzger, Evelyn Kidwell, Douglas Riley, Muriel Hicks, Frank Malcolm, Melissa Lacey, Katharine Brawner, William Pearson, Mildred Hornbaker, Ardis Collins, Myrtle Hensley, Frances Hinton, Russell Bolton, Katherine Pearsons, Louis Hinton.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 77

Published in Book 1932

Pearsons, Nina Garrison

14-03-393

Occoquan High School class of 1945 Reunion

"Potomac News" July 13, 1982, p. 45

Published in Book 1982

Pease Jubilee, hand shaking between veterans

14-03-359

Manassas celebrates 100 years of history, photos courtesy of Paul Arrington

Potomac News, May 11, 1973, p. B 5

Published in Newspaper

Pease, Isabella 14-71-001

Archaeology at Marine Corps Base Quantico Fiscal Years 2010-2011(10 photos including cannon ball, Dr. Gordon Watts, Isabella Pease, Beth Larson and shipwreck in the Potomac River

The Datum Point, Newsletter of the Northern Virginia Chapter of the Archaeological Society of Virginia (RELIC MAG), October 2014

2011

Published in Newsletter

Peck, Mrs. Malcolm 14-13-177

Mrs. Malcolm Peck of Fincastle and Mrs. Ben Wailes bo Sweet Briar

Photo No.: CUL0135 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 28 Jul 1938

Pedersen, Mrs. 14-13-030

Brentsville Home Demonstration Club with (2nd row) Mrs. Mammie Keys, unknown, Jesse Wetzel, Mrs. Troy Counts, Mrs. Cash Keys, Mrs. Ora Keys, unknown, Mrs. Emma Wolfe, Mrs. Breeden, unknown, Mrs. Hazel Steven, Mrs. Petty, unknown, Mrs.

Pedersen, Mrs. Seymore. (1st row) Helga Petersen, unknown, Anna Cornwell, Virginia Bradshaw, Louise Keys

Photo No.: CUL0129 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Peerce, William Riggs Jr.

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Pendergraph Family

14-54-74

George, Debra, Bradley and Jennifer Pendergraph

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Pendergraph, John E.

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Penn Cemetery

16-01-059

Champ-Penn Cemetery, (4 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Penn Cemetery, Bethlehem

07-09-070

Penn / Stokes Cemetery, Bethlehem 8-Photos

Herbert Bates (age: 91) Photo, Grandson of Howson Penn, taught school at Catharpin Colored School and rode a horse to school.

> Photo Prints - 4x6 1997 / 2005

Penn-Vir Coal, Oil & Gas Co.

14-65-262

Penn-Vir Coal, Oil & Gas Company Well No. 1

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.6) Newspaper

Penn-Vir oil derrick 14-22-067

Penn-Vir Oil derrick in on J. A. Hooker land

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:60

1909

Penn, J. Edmond & Annie C.

16-01-059-02

J. Edmond & Annie C. Penn Cemetery Marker, Champ-Penn Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Pennington, Jean Bernice

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Pennington, Joan Alice

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Pennyoir Coal. Oil and Gas Co.

14-34-104

Pennvoir Coal, Oil and Gas Co, drilling rig

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x3, p.102, q.v.

17-02-00

View of west side of Pentagon damaged as a result of September 11, 2001 terrorist attack. [3 photos of same view] Photo Prints - 3x5 color ca. 2002 / 3

People's Bank 14-72-19

People's Bank, Manassas.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), April 2013

Published in Calendar

**People's National Bank** 

14-72-42

The People's National Bank with Peace Jubilee bunting.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), January 2015 (in the 2014 issue)

Published in Calendar 1911

**Peoples Bank** 

Peoples Bank

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 83

**Peoples Bank of Manassas** 

14-38-086

14-28-051

14-39-17

Peoples Bank of Manassas at the corner of Center and Battle Streets

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 64

**Peoples Drug Store** 

Peoples Drug Store

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 33

Published in Book 1970

**Peoples National Bank** 

14-15-30

1923 picture of original Peoples National Bank building with A. A. Hooff, G. R. Ratcliffe, T. H. Lion, L. A. Larkin and M. M. Ellis Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 37, q.v.

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

**Peoples National Bank, Manassas** 

14-90-049

Photo No.

Date Taken

Peoples National Bank on Battle Street north from Center St.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 46, 60 & 76

**Format** 

Published in Newsletter

Peoples National Bank, Westgate

14-65-245

Gregory Construction Buildings (4 photos)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.10)

Newspaper

Perason, Willard 14-39-12

Manassas "White Rose" Baseball team with Bernard Trimmer, Walter Sanders, Allison Hooff, Ralph Larsen, Noel Lynn, Sr., Walker Merchant, Roland Utterback, Willard Perason, Wilbur Saunders, Clement Cornwell, Laycock, Billy Bryant, Charles

Trimmer, Raymond Davis, Alton Mills, Bill Utterback and "Brother" Compton Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 77

Percell School 14-37-52

Percell, the only metal schoolhouse built in the county burned down in 1982.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 162

Perkins, Jennifer 14-66-266

Jennifer Perkins, Outreach Director for CASA

December 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Perkinson, Wanda Kaye

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

14-03-433

Perry, George F. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Perry, Mary 14-23-264

Employees of the First National Bank of Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 139

Published in Book

Person, Homer L.. home 14-32-188

Home built by Walter Keys for Homer L. Person

April 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Person, Jack 14-23-121

Jack Person and Alma Brady at Haymarket Pharmacy

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 62

Published in Book

Persons, Janice 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Persons, Katherine 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Petallett, Mrs. Ambrose 14-13-024

Bethel Woodbridge Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Sara Johnson, Mrs. Ethel Dawson, Mrs. R. S. Hall, Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. Sara Wiglesworth, unknown, Mrs. Deniccoli, Mrs. Ambrose Petallet, unknown, unknown, unknown, Mrs. Ethel Arnold, Mrs.

Willie Marshall, Mrs. Hannah Thompson, Mrs. Riley, Mrs. G. Yorkdale, Miss Allice Webb, agent.

Photo No.: CUL0149 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Petellat, Howard 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Peter's Pond 14-26-056

Peter's Pond

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 148

Published in Book

Peters family 14-26-060

Peters and Heinekens at Mill Park

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 151

Published in Book

Peters Family 14-46-000

See 14-46

List of Photos in the PWC Photo Collection box.

Other Media

Peters House 14-25-125

Peters House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 96

Published in Book

Peters House 07-09-001

Peters House, Manassas

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Peters, Allan LaVerne 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Peters, Emma 14-66-041

Students at Haymarket High School on Fayette Street. Emma Peters is the only student identified.

March 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1914

Peters, Franz 14-22-148

Haymarket Agricultural Club: Newland DePauw, Louis Henson, Christian Heineken, William Dodge, Franz Peters, William Brown,

Edmund Wilkins, Dr. Clarkson, Col. Berkely, Andrew Lowe and Bowman Price

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:142

1905

Peters, Franz 14-66-013

Wedding Party of Ella Heineken and Franz Peters

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1887

Peters, Franz 14-66-016

Members of the Haymarket Agricultural Club at Waverly

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1905

Peters, Franz 14-66-047

Group of Gentleman farmers at Waverly

April 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Peters, Franz & Ella 14-66-014

Batavia. Franz & Ella Peters on the front steps of their home in Haymarket

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1889

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Peters, Franz and Ella

14-26-057

Franz and Ella Peters marriage at "Batavia" Farm

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 149

Published in Book

Peters, James M. 14-45-075

James M. Peters

Sept 1995, Jan 1994

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

**Peters, James Montgomery** 

14-38-045

James Montgomery Peters, veteran of the Civil War

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x3, p. 36

Peters, Martin James, Jr.

14-65-030

Martin James Peters, Jr.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Peters, Rose 08-06-021

Rippon Lodge Rose Peters Head stone probably ca. 1690

Inscribed on rear of photo: "Rose Peters 1649 headstone. Who she was is not known. The stones removed from the Route 95 right of way. about five years ago at the suggestion of Prince William County Historical Commission members. See Prince

William tour book. See p. 103 'Prince William People & Places'"

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 2, 1970

Peters, Rose 08-06-020

Rippon Lodge picture of Rose Peter's foot stone, ca. 1690

Stone inscription: "She is gone. Oh, she's gone. To everlasting rest. To Christ and blessed Savior. Who loved sinners best." ca. 1690. H. H. Douglas photographer

ca. 1690. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 2, 1970

Peters, Rose 14-04-01

Headstone of Rose Peters Grave

From the collection of G. E. and J. B. MacDonald, 15215 Spriggs Road, Woodbridge, VA 22193

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Peters, Rose 14-04-02

Headstone of Rose Peters Grave

From the collection of G. E. and J. B. MacDonald, 15215 Spriggs Road, Woodbridge, VA 22193

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Peters, Rose 14-04-03

Footstone of Rose Peters Grave

From the collection of G. E. and J. B. MacDonald, 15215 Spriggs Road, Woodbridge, VA 22193

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Peters, Rose 14-04-04

Footstone of Rose Peters Grave

From the collection of G. E. and J. B. MacDonald, 15215 Spriggs Road, Woodbridge, VA 22193

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Peters, Rose 14-34-035

Rose Peters grave stone markers

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x4 p.37, q.v.

Peters, Worth, Mrs. 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

10/25/2021 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** Page 675

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index
Format Photo No. Date Taken

Petersen, Helga 14-13-030

Brentsville Home Demonstration Club with (2nd row) Mrs. Mammie Keys, unknown, Jesse Wetzel, Mrs. Troy Counts, Mrs. Cash Keys, Mrs. Ora Keys, unknown, Mrs. Emma Wolfe, Mrs. Breeden, unknown, Mrs. Hazel Steven, Mrs. Petty, unknown, Mrs.

Pedersen, Mrs. Seymore. (1st row) Helga Petersen, unknown, Anna Cornwell, Virginia Bradshaw, Louise Keys

Photo No.: CUL0129 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

Petersen, Susan Diane

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

1938

Peterson, Betty 14-32-400

Brentsville Girl Scout Picnic down at Seymours Island August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1943

Peterson, Helen 14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Peterson, Mrs. 14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Pettelant, Mary 14-13-020

4-H Club Dress Review Contest with Mary Pettelant

Photo No.: CUL0124 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Pettelat, Ambrtose 14-68-038

Ambrose Pettelat

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 70

Published in Book 1939

Pettitt, Mary Frances 14-03-259

Maudie Fairfax and wife Mary Frances Pettitt, Katie Fairfax and husband Eppa Hunton Davis, Ivy Fairfax and husband William Cronkite

Booklet donated by Darlene Thompson 4/17/12 located in Family File: Fairfax

Xerox copy

Petty, Mrs. 14-13-030

Brentsville Home Demonstration Club with (2nd row) Mrs. Mammie Keys, unknown, Jesse Wetzel, Mrs. Troy Counts, Mrs. Cash Keys, Mrs. Ora Keys, unknown, Mrs. Emma Wolfe, Mrs. Breeden, unknown, Mrs. Hazel Steven, Mrs. Petty, unknown, Mrs.

Pedersen, Mrs. Seymore. (1st row) Helga Petersen, unknown, Anna Cornwell, Virginia Bradshaw, Louise Keys

Photo No.: CUL0129 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Petty, Mrs. Hattie 14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Pharmacy 14-26-078

Old Pharmacy and Post Office, now Red Rooster Antique Shop

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 183

Published in Book

Pharmacy Occoquan 14-68-071

Mill Street

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 106

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Pharmacy, Occoquan

14-68-045

Mildred Hornbaker in front of Occoguan Pharmacy

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 75

Published in Book 1920

Pharmacy, Occoquan

14-74-06

Occoquan Pharmacy Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Pharmacy, Prince William

05-02-11

Prince William Pharmacy, Manassas, VA

Five men and a boy standing in front of the pharmacy. Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images / Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

Pharmacy, Prince William

14-65-260

The Prince William Pharmacy in Manassas was located on Center Street. Dr. C. R. C. Johnson, Walter Akers and Maurice

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 7) Newspaper

Phenix, G. P. 14-27-14

Mr. G. C. Round, G. P. Phenix and T. J. Jones at Prince William Court House

Photos at httn://mcgregor.lib.virginia.edu/davis

Oct 1917

Phenix, George P.

Group photo at memorial cannon:

George P. Phenix (1863-1930)

George Carr Round (1839-1918) Thomas Jesse Jones (1873-1950)

Published on Web Site

October, 1917

**Phillips Cecille Ann** 

14-03-433

14-82-02

14-85-09

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Phillips, Barbara

Barbara Phillips

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter **April 1979** 

Phillips, H. 14-64-054

H. Phillips, Gospel Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Phillips, Helen 14-66-338

Olive Branch Baptist Church Combined Choir

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Phillips, State Representative Lucas

02-08-06

State Senator John Galleher, State Representative Lucas Phillips, State Representative Stanley Owens, U. S. Representative Howard Smith and Unknown man

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Phinney, Stephen photo collection

Stephen Phinney Photo Collection

Series 1, Group 24

Slides

10/25/2021 Page 677 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Phinney, Steve 14-50-01

Steve Phinney and Monument at the site of 2nd PWC Courthouse.

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 7

Published in Book

Photgraphers wagon, Civil War

14-47-002

Civil War photgraphers wagon in Manassas

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 1

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book July 1862

Pickeral House 14-25-097

Pickeral House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 81
Published in Book

Picket, Ann Matilda & Katherine Ann

14-22-030

Hagley with Annie Foley Smith, Fanny Beale, Florence Burroughs Smith, Ann Matilda Smith Picket and Katherine Ann Pickett. Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:33

Pickett, America 16-01-002-02

America Pickett Cemetery Marker, Rose Hill

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Pickett, Annie L. 01-25-27

Annie L. Pickett, age 17

Pickett, Kate

Photo Prints - 3x4 1917

01-25-04

Pickett, Eppa E. 16-01-165-01

Eppa E. Pickett Cemetery Marker, Antioch Baptist Cemetery Photo Prints - 3x5 color

FIIOLO FIIILO - 3X3 COIOI

The young lady between Blanche and Jean is Kate Pickett, now Mrs. Walter Smith of Washington, DC

Photo Prints - 4x5

Pickett, Mason 14-26-112

Former homeof Mayor Mason Picket and Albert and Wilhemina Rust

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 265

Published in Book

Pickett, Mason 14-66-040

Students John Norman, Lester Pullen and Mason Pickett play baseball on Peters Field adjacent to Haymarket High school March 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Pickett, Peggy 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

Pickett, Stewart S. Headstone 14-78-10

Stewart S. Pickett (24 Jun 1905 - 27 Sep 1932), Mary Pickett Smith (24 Oct 1907 - 13 Oct 1997), Herman Smith (09 Jan 1913 - 22 Dec 1976) Headstones; Antioch Cemetery (Ref., p. 9)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Piedmont Augomotive Inc. 14-28-152

Piedmont Automotive Inc.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 77

Published in Book 1970

Piedmont Dairy Festival 14-15-55

Piedmont Dairy Festival, 1930s

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 63, q.v.

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Piedmont Dairy Festival** 

14-23-106

Piedmont Dairy Festival float - 1934 Manassas High School

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 54

Published in Book

**Piedmont Dairy Festival** 

14-40-29

The Piedmont Dairy Festival provided a little fun during the Depression-ridden thirties

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 67

**Piedmont Dairy Festival** 

14-38-143

Piedmont Dairy Festival, Queen and her court, milkmaids and pageant participants at Annaburg Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x6, p.102

1935

**Piedmont Dairy Festival** 

14-38-144

Piedmont Dairy Festival milkmaids with Edith Caudle, Martha Grimes, Louise Bryant, Thelma Breeden, Hilda Lion, Naomi Smith and Jessie Lee Bolding

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.103

1935

**Piedmont Dairy Festival** 

14-38-145

Piedmont Dairy Festival "Big Gun of Health" with Betty Jane Nelson

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.103

1935

**Piedmont Dairy Festival** 

14-47-033

Piedmont Dairy Festival, group photo

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 44

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Piedmont Dairy Festival** 

14-90-087

Piedmont Dairy Festival, with Boys Calf Club and Louise Carter and Douglas Morris [3 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 80

Published in Book 1936

**Piedmont Dairy Festival parade** 

14-90-075

Piedmont Dairy Festival Parade

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 71

Published in Newsletter 1935

**Piedmont Diary Festival** 

14-23-093

Piedmont Dairy Festival at Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 48

Published in Book

**Piedmont Plantation** 

14-66-320

Piedmont Plantation, house and barn

August 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Piedmont Station (Delaplane)** 

14-66-245

Confederate soldiers boarding trains at Piedmont Station (Delaplane)

July 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Piedmont Telephone Company** 

14-28-035

Piedmont Telephone Company

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 24

Published in Book

1970

Pierce, Audrey Kay

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 679

Indexed As:

Description

## **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Pierce, Thomas William

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Piercy, Andre 14-23-042

Catharpin's Baseball Team of 1913

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 23

Published in Book

Piercy, Billy 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Piercy, Kay 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Pieroy Farm (No. 52, Vol.I)

19-01

07-08-010

07-08-011

07-08-012

07-08-013

07-08-014

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10

September 1904

2013

Pierson, Mrs. W. M. 14-13-031

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club, Clover Hill. With Mary Fred Clayton, Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Will Haydon, Emily Johnson, Mrs. Joseph Johnson, Mrs. R. A. Hutchison, Marshall Johnson, Annie Johnson, Mrs. W. M. Pierson, Joe Johnson on steps

Photo No.: CUL0043 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Digital Print

Compact Disc (CD) Aug 1926

Pilgrim's Rest

Pilgrim's Rest

Pilgrim's Rest

Pilgrim's Rest, Chimney end view

Taken by Beverly Veness

Taken by Beverly Veness

Digital Print 2013

Pilgrim's Rest

Pilgrim's Rest, interior

Taken by Beverly Veness

Digital Print 2013

Pilgrim's Rest

Kingsley granery at Pilgrim's Rest

Taken by Beverly Veness

Digital Print 2013

Pilgrim's Rest

Kinsley granary at Pilgrim's Rest, side view

Taken by Beverly Veness

Digital Print 2013

Pilgrims Rest 14-14-05

Pilgrims Rest, Aden, Va.

Fiche 81 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Pilgrims Rest 14-25-061

Pilgrims Rest, Nokesville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 59

Published in Book

**Format** 

Pilgrims Rest, Nolesville (Part 1) 07-09-169

Pilgrims Rest, Nolesville (Part 1)

4-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 Jan 2003

Date Taken

Pilgrims Rest, Nolesville (Part 2) 07-09-170

Pilgrims Rest, Nolesville (Part 2)

4-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 Jan 2003

Pilgrims Rest, Nolesville (Part 3) 07-09-171

Pilgrims Rest, Nolesville (Part 3)

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 Jan 2003

Pilson, Howard 14-36-26

Marshall Shirley, William H. Doris, Lucy Johnson, Howard Pilson, Joe Johnson and Reverend Ed Taylor in front of the historic stone cabin

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 119

Pinn Cemetery 16-01-319

Pinn Cemetery, (14 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Pinn, Howsin & Pattie 16-01-319-14

Howsin & Pattie Pinn Cemetery Marker, Pinn Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Pitkin, Mr. & Mrs.Amosa B. 14-03-107

Mr. & Mrs. Amosa B. Pitkin, son of George Pitkin

Digitally scanned Prints

Pitt's Theater 14-65-161

Old theater (Pitt's Theater) converted to office

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2, p.8)

p.8)

Newspaper

Pitt's Theatre 14-72-15

Cars line the streets of Old Town Manassas with Pitt's Theatre.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), 2013 Cover

Published in Calendar

Pittman, S. D. 14-23-243

Church of God note-burning with Zella Tiller, Murm Cornwell, Herbert Crouch, S. D. Pittman, Preston Kohn and Rena Crouch

Cornwell

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 128

Published in Book

Pitts Theatre 14-90-086

Pitts Theatre

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 79

Published in Book

Pittsylvania 14-34-118

Pittsylvania, artist sketch

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x4, p.120, q.v.

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Pittsylvania mansion

14-66-255

Pittsylvania mansion, artist sketch. With drawing of property arrangement and map location.

August 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Pitzer, Nancy 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Pizza Palace 14-28-061

The Pizza Palace and Restaurant

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 36

Published in Book 1970

03-02-62 Place, Philip

A party for Catherine Conner with Bernard Ames, Helen Ames and Philip Place

Photo Prints - 3x3 August 1975

Plane, NYAC 02-21-74

New York Air Connection(NYAC) Plane (3-slides)

Slides

Plaza TV 14-28-064

Plaze TV

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 37

Published in Book 1970

Plummer, Ginger 14-54-75

Ginger Plummer

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Plummer, William 14-03-361

Six Circuit Court judges attended Monday's sweating in of five of Prince William's new supervisors.

"Potomac News", 24 Dec. 1975, p. A 2

Published in Newspaper

Poe, Winterton D. Pvt 14-92-17

Pvt. Winterton D. Poe

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

**Pohick Church** 14-06-23

Pohick Church

Digitally scanned

**Pohick Church** 14-49-06

Pohick Church, Fairfax County, VA

4 photos

Photo Prints - 3x4 ca. 1934

point of Woods 14-65-129

Point of Woods home

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section, p.6)

Newspaper

**Point of Woods home** 14-28-028

Point of Woods home

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 20

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Polen, D. H., Mr. & Mrs.

14-76-17

Kemp Clemen, President of Prince William Veterans Farm Club, signs deed for the purchase of the Polen property which will be used as the site for the county fair. Looking on is Robert Beahm, and Mr. & Mrs. D. H. Polen.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.35

Published in Book

Polen, Mary Lou Trimmer

14-23-119

Bennett School event

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 61
Published in Book

Police, Manassas 14-38-179

Manassas Police Smilie Hobbs, Clark Nalls, Richard Schultz, Gene Brown, Luther Cox, C. K. Lyles and Chief Bernie Reed with unidentified Cub Scout

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.127

ca. 1950

Polin, Harry

14-23-240

William Brown, Harry Poln, Cappy Ellison and Henry McPhillips at Alvey's Store

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 125 Published in Book

Pollard, Fred 14-91-045

Fred Pollard

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) July 1969, p. 8
Published in Magazine

Pomaroy, Corbin T. & Mary Elizabeth

14-49-10

Original Oaks, part of the plantings on the Old Kings Highway at Woodbridge; including photo of Corbin T. & Mary Elizabeth Pomarov.

6 Photos

Photo Prints - 3x5

Pontoon Bridge, Occoquan

14-68-041

Pontoon Bridge across Occoquan, WWII Training

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 71

Published in Book

Poole, Elizabeth 14-66-131

Principal Elizabeth Poole, Linton Hall School

July 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Pope, Ann Shoemaker

14-32-527

Extended Shoemaker Family - 1933 at Moor green Farm: Jim and Mammy Fletcher, Benny Shoemaker, Marie Shoemaker Fairburn, Ann Shoemaker Pope, Jim Shoemaker, Daisy Shoemaker, Grady Shoemaker, Frank Oscar Fairburn and John Dorson (Jack" Pope.

July 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Pope, Jackie 14-32-457

Grady Shoemaker with his granddaughter, Jackie Pope, grandnephew William "Billy" Norton Wade and Grandniece Barbara Ellen Wade

June 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Pope, John Dorson "Jack"

14-32-527

Extended Shoemaker Family - 1933 at Moor green Farm: Jim and Mammy Fletcher, Benny Shoemaker, Marie Shoemaker Fairburn, Ann Shoemaker Pope, Jim Shoemaker, Daisy Shoemaker, Grady Shoemaker, Frank Oscar Fairburn and John Dorson (Jack" Pope

July 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Poplar Hill 14-14-36

Poplar Hill, Waterfall, Va.

Fiche 86 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Porffer, Toney 14-23-079

C. D. Paris, Peter Raftelis and Toney Porffer

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 41

Published in Book

Porter, Jim 14-66-174

Retired Navy Capt. Jim Porter, President of The Freedom Museum Board and Nick Rychlik.

April 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Porter, Jim Capt. (Ret), President, Freedom Museum 14-03-312

Freedom Museum in Manassas group photo. The Bull Run Observer, 18 Sept. 2015 p. 31

Xerox copy 2015

Porter, Lillian 14-03-425

Library Site Deeded with Gail Niedernhofer, Lillisn Porter, Kathleen Seefeldt and James Byrd.

JM 8 Dec. 1978, p. A9 article about the event.

Xerox copy 1978

Porter, Marcia 04-01-44

Marcia Porter

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [12-5-80 p. A10]

Other Media

Porter, Mary and Wilmer 14-22-146

Hazel and Ronald Scites, Mary and Wilmer Porter and Gwendolyn and Clyde Washington

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x4;

Page:139

Porter, Mary G. 14-03-072

Mary G. Porter

RELIC Porter Family File

Xerox copy

Porter, Pamelia A. 16-01-011-03

Pamelia A. Porter Cemetery Marker, Neabsco Baptist Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Porter, Wilmer 14-22-143

Dumfries council members: George Waters, Ed Fraley, Reuel Waters, Wilmer Porter, Randolph Brawner, Guy Reynolds, Nick

Katsarelis and Cecil Garrison

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:138

Porter, Wilmer 14-22-145

Wilmer Porter with Mayors Willard Mountjoy, Martha Black, J. K. Garrison, Paul Cleary, Ed Fraley and Alton Mountjoy Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x4;

Page:139

Porter, Wilmer and Mary 14-22-144

Wilmer and Mary Porter

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:139

Portice farm (No. 37, Vol.I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken

Portici 08-01-14

Ball Cemetery - Portici, facing just north of east. The original Portici house was approximately 1/4 mi. away beyond the cemetery

PRWMCO - 23. William Edmund Barrett, Clifton, Va. photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 November 23, 1971

**Portici** 08-06-171

Field with trees on ridge line. Arrow on back of photo marks site of original house.

Photo Prints - 3x5 November 1971

**Portici** 08-07-19

Portici built after Civil War

Two story wooden house. H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides November 1971

**Portici** 08-06-172

Portici

Two story post Civil War house.

Photo Prints - 3x5 November 1971

**Portici** 08-06-173

Portici

Post Civil War farm buildings

Photo Prints - 3x5 November 1971

**Portici** 08-06-174

Portici

Post Civil War barn

Photo Prints - 3x5 November 1971

**Portici** 08-01-13

Ball Cemetery - Portici - "Sacred to the memory of Spencer Ball who was born August 6th 1762. Died at Portici February 28, 1832. To our father'

PRWMCO - 22. Wm. Edmund Barrett, Clifton, VA photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 November 23, 1971

**Portici** 14-22-036

Portici

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 5x7; Page:38

**Portici** 14-34-120

Portici

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6, p.122, q.v.

**Portici** 14-66-229

Portici property

March 2014, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag Hay)

Published in Newsletter ca 1950

Portici Farm 14-66-230

Portici Farm

March 2014, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag Hay)

Published in Newsletter ca 1985

Portici III 14-52-09

Portici III, the Lewis House

"Portici, Portrait of a Middling Plantation in Piedmont Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.27

Published in Book

**Portici Manson House** 14-52-04

Portici Mansion House, built by Spencer Ball, c. 1820, w/foreground kitched constructed c.1840 "Portici, Portrait of a Middling Plantation in Piedmont Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.17 & p.50

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Portici plantation 14-66-219

Portici plantation

February 2014, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag Hay)

Published in Magazine 1850s

Portici Plantation 14-66-226

Portici, main house sketch Aug. 29, 1826

March 2014, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag Hay)

Published in Newsletter

Portici Plantation drawing of house 14-66-224

Portici drawing of house viewed from southeast. Likely at the time it was used as headquarters of Gen. Johnston during First

Battle of Manassas, July 21, 1861.

February 2014, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag Hay)

Published in Magazine

Portici-Ball Cemetery 16-01-087

Portici-Ball Cemetery (6 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Portner Apartments 14-89-003

Portner Apartments [Washington DC]

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p. 122

Published in Book

Portner Brewing Company 14-89-001

Lithographs of Robert Portner Brewing Company 1880s [2 views], copy of letterhead dated 1900, advertising images and soda

bottle caps.

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p. 78

Published in Book

Portner Estate 14-15-53

Annaburg, Portner Estate Mansion and Gate House.

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4, p. 60, q.v.

Portner Estate 14-15-54

Portner Estate tower, entrance and aerial view

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4, p. 62, g.v.

Portner Estate Tower 14-39-01

Portner Estate Tower

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 6x8, cover

Portner Family 14-45-076

Portner Family

Jan 1992

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Portner Family 14-03-341

Lady with fan in the Portner family (unidentified)

Xerox copy

Portner Family 14-03-342

Large unidentified group of men, group possibly includes Edward Portner.

Xerox copy ca 1900

Portner Family 14-89-021

Anna von Valaer and Robert Portner [several family photos]

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.216

Published in Book

Portner Gate House 14-25-115

Portner Gate House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 90

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** 

Description Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes Portner Gate House, Manassas** 07-09-017 Portner Gate House, Manassas Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015 **Portner Gatehouse** 14-03-333 Portner/Annanburg Gatehouse [undated] Photo Prints - 3x3 Portner gravestone 08-06-169 Portner gravestone, Manassas City Cemetery Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative **Portner Mansion** 08-06-160 Portner Mansion, Manassas Three story building with modern side additions. Currently the Manassas Manor Nursing Home. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 1973 08-06-161 **Portner Mansion** Portner Mansion, Manassas Three story building with modern side additions. Currently the Manassas Manor Nursing Home. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 1973 08-06-162 **Portner Mansion** Portner Mansion, Manassas Three story building with modern side additions. Currently the Manassas Manor Nursing Home. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 1973 **Portner Mansion** 14-65-107 Dairy Festival Parade ca. 1930 (2-photos) 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.7)Newspaper **Portner Masion** 05-02-31 Portner Mansion Prince William Reliquary, Vol. 1, No. 1 (Jan 2002) Published in Newsletter ca 1905 **Portner Monument** 08-07-05 Portner Monument, Manassas Cemetery Cemetery grave stone. H. H. Douglas photographer Slides February 1974 14-03-359 Portner Place - in the snow Manassas celebrates 100 years of history, photos courtesy of Paul Arrington Potomac News, May 11, 1973, p. B 5 Published in Newspaper 1973 **Portner Tower** 14-89-025 Portner Tower, crumbling shortly before being torn down. "The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.253

Published in Book 1979

Portner, Alma Meta 14-89-006

Alma Meta Portner (1879-1931)

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p. 171

Published in Book

14-03-337 Portner, Anna

Representative and Mrs. Henry D. Flood, Mrs. Flood was Miss Anna Portner [wedding photo]

Evening Star Newspaper Washington, DC, Sunday April 19, 1914, sec 7. p. 1

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Portner, Anna & Family

14-38-138

Robert & Anna Portner & Family

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.98

1898

Portner, Anna Florence

14-89-015

Anna Florence Portner and Senator Henry De La Warr Flood with their attendants on the wedding day April 18,1914 "The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.208

Published in Book

Portner, Anna Florence

14-89-014

Anna Florence Portner (1888-1966)

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.199

Published in Book

Portner, Anna Von Valor

14-35-034

Mrs. Anna Von Valor Portner, 1848-1912

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 1x1, p. 66

Portner, Anna vonValar

14-03-332

Anna von Valar Portner [undated]

Photo Prints - 3x3

Portner, Edward, Robert and Edward M.

14-89-004

Edward George Portner, Robert Francis Portner and baby Edward M. Portner [several photos] "The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p. 161

Published in Book

Portner, Elsa Eugenia

14-89-020

Elsa Eugenia Portner (1891-1954) as a child and in 1939.

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.212

Published in Book

Portner, Etta V.

14-03-339

William Payne Meredith and Miss Etta V. Portner, engagement photos Sunday Star, Washington DC, Nov. 1, 1908 part7, p. 2

Yoray aany

Xerox copy

Portner, Henriette Marie

14-89-007

Henriette Marie Portner (1880-1965)

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p. 175

Published in Book

Portner, Herman Henry

14-89-013

Herman Henry Portner (1886-1916)

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.197

Published in Book

Portner, Hildegarde

14-03-338

Miss Hildegarde Portner, engagement photo.

Evening Star Newspaper Washington, DC, Saturday, June 21, 1919, part 1, p. 7

Xerox copy

Portner, Hildegarde and Elsa

14-89-019

Hildegarde Rose (age 13) and Elsa Eugenia Portner (age 11).

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.212

Published in Book

1903

Portner, Hildegarde Rose

14-89-018

Hildegarde Rose Portner (1889-1944)

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.209

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Portner, Mrs. Robert

05-02-03

"Annaburg", Residence of Mrs. Robert Portner, Manassas, VA

Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images /

Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

Portner, Oscar Charles

14-89-009

Oscar Charles Portner (1884-1924)

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p. 191,196

Published in Book

Portner, Oscar, Molly and Robert

14-89-011

Oscar C. Portner, George and Lida Doutgerty, Oscar Portner and Molly D. Portner at Windemere with Robert Joseph Portner.

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.196

Published in Book

Portner, Otto Portner

14-89-005

Alvin Otto Portner (1877-1931)

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p. 163

Published in Book

Portner, Paul Valer

14-89-008

Paul Valer Portner (1883-19190

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p. 179

Published in Book

Portner, Peggy

14-03-406

BadWolf Brewing Company in Manassas. Peggy Portner, Barbara Portner Breeden, Paige Gibbons-Backus and Rob Orrison. "Bull Run Observer", 4 Aug. 2017, p. 26/7.

Published in Newspaper

August 2017

Portner, Robert

14-35-035

Mr. Robert Portner, 1837-1906

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 1x1, p. 66

Portner, Robert

14-45-076

Robert Portner

Jan 1992

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Portner, Robert

14-03-336

Robert Portner, 1837-1906 [3 portraits]

Xerox copy

Portner, Robert & Family

14-38-138

Robert & Anna Portner & Family

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.98

1898

Portner, Robert and John

14-89-011

Robert Joseph and John AD Portner as children

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.196

Published in Book

Portner's Tower (Annaburg Tower)

08-06-165

Portner's Tower (Annaburg Tower)

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Portner's Tower (Annaburg Tower)

08-06-166

Annaburg Tower Showing door

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Portner's Tower (Annaburg Tower)

08-06-167

Portner's Tower

Side view of stone tower

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Portway, Patrick

14-91-054

Patrick S. Portway

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) May. 1969, p. 4
Published in Magazine

Portway, Patrick S. 14-91-019

Patrick S. Portway

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Feb. 1969, p. 4
Published in Magazine

Pose, Randolph 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Posey General Store 14-03-121

William Harrison Posey General Store, Hoadley (back view)

Digitally scanned Prints

Posey, Carnot 14-45-077

**General Carnot Posey** 

Sep 1988

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Posey, Carnot General

14-44-36

General Carnot Posey, p. 138

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Posey, Johnny 14-65-238

Woodbridge Clay Products Company

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.8)

Newspaper

Posey, Nancy 14-03-247

Mr. & Mrs. R. B. Sullivan and Mrs. Nancy Posey at Round Top ca 1920. Photo taken by J. Harry Shannon in the collection of the

DC Historical Society.

Article in "the Sunday Star, Nov. 7, 1920, part 4

Digitally scanned Prints

Posey, Nancy Mrs. 14-83-04

Mr. and Mrs. B. D. Sullivan and Mrs. Nancy Posey at "Round Top" house in Neabsco, VA

Compact Disc (CD) 1920

Posey, Peggy 14-23-231

Peggy Posey and Edith Cornwell with recruiting sign

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 121

Published in Book

Posey, Peggy 14-23-232

Peggy Posey and Louise Cornwel I in front of old Woodbine School

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 121

Published in Book

Posey, Undine 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986 Photo Prints - 9x24

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 690

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Posey, William and Eliza Jane

14-23-083

William Harrison Posey and second wife Eliza Jane Beaves Posey

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 43

Published in Book

Posey, William Harrison House

14-03-120

Home of William Harrison and Eliza Posey's house. The house sat behind the Posey General Store.

Digitally scanned Prints

Posey's General Store

14-03-119

Posey's General Store Front View

Photograph of a framed wall hanging oil painting

Photo Prints - 3x5

Possum Point 14-28-100

Possum Point

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 55 (color)

Published in Book 1970

**Possum Point cottages** 

14-22-154

Possum Point cottages

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:146

**Possum Point Hunt Club** 

14-22-155

Possum Point Hunt Club boathouse Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x6;

Page:147

**Possum Point Hunt Club barn** 

14-22-156

Possum Point Hunt Club barn

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:147

**Possum Point Power Station** 

14-22-157

Possum Point Power Station under construction

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x7;

Page:148

**Possum Point Power Station** 

14-22-167

Possum Point Power Station aerial view

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x4;

Page:162

**Possum Point power Station** 

14-03-328

Possum Point Power Station

Journal Messenger, 13 Feb 1969 p. 16A

Xerox copy

**Possum Point Power Station construction** 

14-72-06

Railroad tracks at Possum Point Power Station.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times 2012 (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), May

Published in Calendar 1940s

Post Office

14-90-067

Post Office at the corner of Center and Battle Streets. Also know as Nicol Building.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 65 & 69

Published in Newsletter 1906

Post Office Gainesville

14-66-283

Gainesville Post Office

February 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** Description

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken

**Post Office Haymarket** 

Haymarket Post Office on Washington Street. Taken about 1900

February 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine ca. 1900

14-66-280

Post Office Store, Warrenton Pike, near Stone House (No. 58, 19-01

59 & 79, Vol .II)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Post Office, Bristow 14-66-282

Bristow Post Office on Route 28

February 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Post Office, Catharpin 14-66-281

Catharpin Post Office

February 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Post Office, Church Street 14-90-068

Church Street Post Office

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 65

Published in Newsletter

Post Office, Haymarket 02-21-67

US Post Office, Haymarket, VA

Slides

Post Office, Kopp 14-63-13

Kopp Post Office

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.53

Published in Book

Post Office, Manassas 14-25-144

Old ManassasPost Office

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 106

Published in Book

Post Office, Occoquan 14-68-080

Occoquan Post Office

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 113

Published in Book

Post Office, Waterfall 14-66-054

Old Waterfall Post Office with Fred Lepper on bicycle. May 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

14-03-326 **Potomac City** 

Two photos of RR train in Potomac with Bangs Hotel, including a map of the area.

Xerox copy

**Potomac Hospital** 02-21-09

Potomac Hospital

Slides Sep 82

**Potomac Landfill** 14-31-22

Potomac Landfill near Dumfries

Digitally scanned Prints 1 Apr 2006

**Potomac Landfill** 14-31-23

Potomac Landfill view of two housing sites

Digitally scanned Prints 1 Apr 2006

Indexed As:

Description

### **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Potomac Landfill		14-31-25	
Potomac Landfill, Grayson's home	site		
•	Digitally scanned Prints	3	1 Apr 2006
Potomac Landfill		14-31-26	
Potomac Landfill			
	Digitally scanned Prints	3	1 Apr 2006
Potomac Landfill		14-31-27	
Potomac Landfill			
	Digitally scanned Prints	3	1 Apr 2006
Potomac Landfill		14-31-30	
Potomac Landfill on Grayson's Hil	I		
	Digitally scanned Prints	3	1 Apr 2006
Potomac Landfill		14-31-31	
Potomac Landfill			
	Digitally scanned Prints	3	1 Apr 2006
Potomac Landfill		14-31-32	
Long ridge of Potomac Landfill on			
	Digitally scanned Prints	3	1 Apr 2006
Potomac Landfill		14-31-33	
Potomac Landfill, home site of Wil	liam Grayson		
	Digitally scanned Prints	3	1 Apr 2006
Potomac Mills Mall		14-17-37	
Potomac Mills Mall, 1987 (aerial v			
Photo published in "A History of P	rince William County", 1994 (	(RELIC 975.527 BRO); pho	oto size: 2x2; page: 120
Potomac Mills Mall		14-47-045	
Determed Mills Mall (interior description)			

Potomac Mills Mall (interior view)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 64

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Potomac Oxygen 14-65-234

Potomac Oxygen Company, Inc., Belmont facility

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Potomac Path 14-22-126

Potocam Path approaching Dumfries

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:130

1910

Potomac Path 14-47-043

Potomac Path (later aka "Kings Highway"), with Judge Wade Ellis (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 62

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Potomac Path 14-50-26

Potomas Path on King's Highway in Woodbridge

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 57

Published in Book

Potomac Path 14-50-42

Prince William County Historic Marker of Potomac Path

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 122

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Potomac Path, Old

14-34-034

Old Potomac Path, marker

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x4 p.36, q.v.

Potomac River

14-25-009

Potomac River shore, arial view

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 21

Published in Book

Potomac Steamship, The

01-09-24

Steam Ship Potomac

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Potter's Field

16-01-338

Allen Homeplace/Potter's Field

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Poulos, Mary Ann

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Pourlaris, Helen

14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

**Powell Creek Bridge** 

14-58-13

Bridge Neabsco Series, Powell Creek, 1920 (2 photoes)

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 94

Published in Book

**Powell-Allen House** 

14-25-209

Powell-Allen House, Waterfall

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 147

Published in Book

Powell, Eddie

14-32-032

Brentsville Memories of Eddie Powell

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Powell, Eddie

14-32-086

Eddie Powell

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Powell, Kent

14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Powell, Levin

14-03-025

Levin Powell (1737-1810)

Photo published in "Saint'Memin in Virginia: Portraits and Biographies (RELIC 975.5 NOR, Locked case in RELIC)

Xerox copy

Powell, Mr. and Mrs. R. C. home

14-87-07

Home of Mr. and Mrs. R. C. Powell on N. Main St.

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media 1957

Powell, Nannie

14-40-18

Manassas Teachers Training, 1909-10 with Esther Dogan, Elizabeth Barlow Haight, Mary Haight, Lula Metz, Nannie Powell, Edna Walker, Susie Hult and Nevill Dogan

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 42

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Powell, Robert & Patricia photo collection

Robert & Patricia Powell photo collection

Series 14, Group 7

Powell, Willie 14-84-01

Family group: William Downs, Eva (Downs) Davis, Blach Downs, Lynn Thomasson, Archie Downs, Jerome Downs, Willie Powell

and Joseph DAvis.

Photo Prints - 5x8 bef 1926

Power, Carson 14-66-173

Petty officer Second Class Carson Power age 17. April 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine ca 1942

1957

Powers, Danielle (Mrs.) 14-65-072

Mrs. Danielle Powers

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Precision Engineering 14-26-121

Precision Engineering

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 273

Published in Book

Presbyterian Church 14-32-061

The Union Church was used by the Presbyterians from 1910 to 1952

March 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Presbyterian Church 14-22-050

Manassas Presbyterian Church

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:54

Presbyterian Church 14-32-062

The Presbyterian Church, dedicated July 27, 19542

March 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Presbyterian Church 14-32-063

At the Union Church Building in Brentsville, the Presbyterian congregation March 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Presbyterian Church 14-39-08

Manassas Presbyterian Church, steeple being removed

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 5x5 p. 45

Presbyterian Church 14-38-156

Presbyterian Church, Manassas on Main and Church Street

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 2x3, p.113

Presbyterian Church 14-90-072

Presbyterian Church interiors and location of La Chapelle Restaurant

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 69

Published in Newsletter

Presbyterian Church, Manassas 14-15-17

Presbyterian Church Founded in 1857. Built in 1874.

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 31, q.v.

Presbyterian Church, Manassas 14-58-52

Manassas, Va., The Presbyterian Church, 1921

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 295

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Presbyterian Church, Manassas

14-69-01

A rather battered photograph of The Presbyterian Church, but nevertheless a good close-up view

The Presbyterian Church, Manassas, Virginia (RELIC 285.1 BUS), p. 4

Xerox copy

Presbyterian Church, Manassas

14-69-02

Manassas Presbyterian Church, colorized postcard

The Presbyterian Church, Manassas, Virginia (RELIC 285.1 BUS), p. 21

Xerox copy

Presbyterian Church, Manassas

14-69-03

Interior view of The Manassas Presbyterian Church taken before re-modeling and re-furnishing

The Presbyterian Church, Manassas, Virginia (RELIC 285.1 BUS), p. 21

Xerox copy August 22, 1938

Presbyterian Church, Manassas

14-69-04

Old Presbyterian Church, Manassas, Virginia. Founded 1850

The Presbyterian Church, Manassas, Virginia (RELIC 285.1 BUS), p. 22

Xerox copy

Presbyterian Church, Manassas

14--69-05

Old Presbyterian Church, Manassas, Virginia

p. 23

Xerox copy

Presbyterian Church, Manassas

14-69-06

Interior of Remodeled Presbyterian Church, Manassas, VA

The Presbyterian Church, Manassas, Virginia (RELIC 285.1 BUS), p. 25

Xerox copy

Presbyterian Church, Manassas

14-69-07

The colorful Shepherd widow in the old Presbyterian Church, Manassas, VA. In memory of The Reverend James Nourse The Presbyterian Church, Manassas, Virginia (RELIC 285.1 BUS), p. 26

Xerox copy

Presbyterian Church, Manassas

14-83-12

Presbyterian Church in Manassas, VA

Compact Disc (CD)

1921

Presbyterian Church, Manassas

14-90-037

Presbyterian Church, Manassas, VA [ two views]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 32

Published in Book

Presbyterian Church, Manassas

07-09-008

Manassas Presbyterian Church

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

**Prescott residence** 

14-65-084

Residents of the late Mr. & Mrs. J. W. Prescott at corner of Prescott Ave. & Quarry Rd. in Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.8)

Newspaper

Prescott, Daniel

14-15-56

14-03-157

Manassas Town Officials in 1915 G. R. Ratcliffe, C. R. C. Johnson, William Wheeler, E. A. Bland, R. S. Hynson, William H. Brown, Sr, Albert Speiden, Daniel Prescott, T. E. Coleman, E. R. Conner, C. E. Nash, James E. Nelson, R. M. Weir Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT), p. Cover, q.v.

Prescott, John W.

Children with John W. Prescott & J. W. Prescott Home (2 photos)

Published 6 April 1967 Manassas Journal, sec. C

Newspaper 1911

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Presti, Al 14-23-170

Al Presti, Hunt Moncure, Ewing Wall, Wallace Bourne, John Adams, Clifton Caton and Tony Ferlazzo in Quantico Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 85

Published in Book

Preston, Brenda Ann 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Prezenger, Carl photo collection

Carl Prezenger photo collection

Series 1, Group 12

14-22-148 Price. Bowman

Haymarket Agricultural Club: Newland DePauw, Louis Henson, Christian Heineken, William Dodge, Franz Peters, William Brown,

Edmund Wilkins, Dr. Clarkson, Col. Berkely, Andrew Lowe and Bowman Price

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:142

1905

14-66-016 Price. Bowman

Members of the Haymarket Agricultural Club at Waverly Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

1905

Price, Bowman 14-66-047

Group of Gentleman farmers at Waverly

April 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Price, Gene 14-12-15 to 48

Dunblane exteriors and interiors after 1987 rebuild by Gene Price

From the collection of: Grace Gallagher, 14951 Largo Vista Dr., Haymarket, 20119; photo size 3x4

Digitally scanned Prints 2003

Price. Governor 08-01-24

Dedication of Stonewall Jackson Monument at Manassas Battlefield. Stonewall Jackson's Granddaughter Anne Hooe Rust, Governor Price of Virginia and Senator John W. Rust.

Same as photo no. 08-01-02. PRWMCO - 3

Photo Prints - 3x5 ca. 1940

Price, Governor 08-01-02

Dedication of Stonewall Jackson monument at Manassas Battlefield. Stonewall Jackson's Granddaughter Anne Hooe Rust, Governor Price of Virginia, Senator John W. Rust.

Four people and statue

PRWMCO - 3 (1 of 2)

Photo Prints - 8x10

ca. 1940

Price, James H. Lt. Gov. 14-65-109

Miss Rebecca Rice at Piedmont Dairy Festival

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Price's Farm (No. 23, Vol.I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Pridmore. Gurli 10-01-10

**Union Baptist Church Cemetery** 

Gravestone reading: "Gurli Pridmore wife of George Lowe Died January 1920 age 85 years".

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Prilgri's Rest 14-34-010

Pilgrim's Rest, home of Mrs. Lynn Colvin

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 7x4 p.15, q.v.

**Primas Cemetery** 16-01-097

Primas Cemetery (2 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Primas. Lulu 14-03-389

Former home of Lulu Primas who was a teacher at the Thoroughfare Colored aka North Fork School #12

Bull Run Observer, 24 Aug 2007, p.3

Published in Newspaper

**Prince Pontiac** 14-65-158

Prince Pontiac-Olds, I-66 & Rt-234 (Site)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2,

p.8)

Newspaper

**Prince William** 14-17-02

Prince William

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x3; page: Title page

**Prince William** 14-18-001

Prince William (1721-1765)

Photo of portrait

Photo published in "Landmarks of Old Prince William" by Fairfax Harrison, 1987; (RELIC 975.527 HAR); photo size: 3x3; Title

Page

14-25-002 **Prince William** 

William Augustus, Duke of Cumberland

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 13

Published in Book

**Prince William Academy** 14-32-275

Prince William Academy, Brentsville, VA

March 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

**Prince William Academy** 14-32-282

Prince William Academy Deploma is displayed at the place where it was issued in 1904 (Brentsville Courthouse)

May 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

14-32-278 **Prince William Academy** 

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

**Prince William Augustus** 14-35-002

Prince William Augustus, Duke of Cumberland

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 3x3, p. 1

Prince William Augustus, Duke of Cumberland

Prince William Augustus, Duke of Cumberland

May 1988

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

**Prince William Cavalry flag** 14-32-518

The replica Prince William Cavalry flag on display.

June 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Prince William Cavalry Uniform** 

14-32-601

01-02-18C

Prince William Cavalry Uniform

October 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Prince William County

Prince William County VA Z-144 Marker

Film is cut off

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Prince William County 14-22-168

Prince William County aerial view

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:163

Prince William County Administration Building 14-65-174

Planning Department located in Prince William County Administration Building at Gar-Field

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section, p.2)

Newspaper

Prince William County Board of Supervisors Building 14-03-112

PW County Board of Supervisors Building (10-14-1976)

Photo Prints - 5x7

Prince William County Building Inspector 14-03-118

PWC Building Inspector Office

Photo Prints - 5x7 10-14-1976

Prince William County Circuit Court 02-10-03

Prince William County Circuit Court

Outside of building

Photo Prints - 8x10

Prince William County Clerk's Office 02-03-01

Woman reading deed books at County Clerk's Office

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Prince William County Clerk's Office 02-03-02

Central Accounting

Two women in County Clerk's Office. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Prince William County Clerk's Office 02-03-03

Central Accounting

One woman. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Prince William County Clerk's Office 02-03-04

Treasurer

Two women sitting at desks. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Prince William County Clerk's Office 02-03-05

A man and a woman in County Clerk's Office

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Prince William County Court House, Brentsville 14-22-100

Prince William County Court House. Brentsville

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:94

1950s

Indexed As:

Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Prince William County Courthouse (1st)

14-34-003

First court house location Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x4, p.10, q.v.

**Prince William County Courthouse (1st)** 

01-02-06

First Prince William County Courthouse, Route 1, First Courthouse Marker

Stone road side marker

Photo Prints - 3x5

December 1979

**Prince William County Courthouse (1st)** 

01-03-01

Prince William County first County Courthouse on the North Side of Route 1. Prince William County historical marker Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

**Prince William County Courthouse (1st)** 

01-11-02-14

First Prince William County Courthouse Marker

Film roll no. 35947

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

**Prince William County Courthouse (1st)** 

01-11-02-07

First Prince William County Courthouse Marker

Film roll no. 35947

Negatives

**Prince William County Courthouse (1st)** 

14-25-014

Prince William County Courthouse (First), marker, Woodbridge

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 24

Published in Book

**Prince William County Courthouse (1st)** 

14-34-004

Highway marker of Prince William Counthouse site

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x2, p.10, g.v.

**Prince William County Courthouse (2nd)** 

04-02-12

Second Prince William County Court House, Stone marker in woods

Photo Prints - 5x7

**Prince William County Courthouse (2nd)** 

14-25-015

Prince William County Courthouse (Second), highway marker, Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 25 Published in Book

**Prince William County Courthouse (2nd)** 

14-34-005

Prince William County Courthouse (2nd) site

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x4, p.11, q.v.

**Prince William County Courthouse (2nd)** 

14-34-006

Prince William County Courthouse (2nd) Marker

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x4, p.11, q.v.

**Prince William County Courthouse (2nd)** 

14-50-01

Steve Phinney and Monument at the site of 2nd Prince William County Courthouse.

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 7

Published in Book

**Prince William County Courthouse (2nd)** 

14-03-165

Site of Cedar Run Courthouse, MCB Quantico (set of 3 photos) with Virginia Johnson given by Jim Crown 12-10-09 Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Courthouse (2nd)** 

14-32-

Jim Cooke at Cedar Run Court house site restoring Marker #2

April 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Prince William County Courthouse (3rd)

01-11-02-20

Prince William County Courthouse, Dumfries Plaque

Plaque Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7

**Prince William County Courthouse (3rd)** 

04-02-13

Third Prince William County Courthouse, Dumfries, 1760-1822 plague on stone base

Plaque

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Prints - 5x7

Prince William County Courthouse (3rd)

01-11-02-20

Prince William County Courthouse, Dumfries

Plaque. Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7

**Prince William County Courthouse (3rd)** 

01-02-12

Prince William County Courthouse, Dumfries 1760-1822 marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

**Prince William County Courthouse (3rd)** 

01-02-12A

14-25-019

Prince William County Courthouse, Dumfries 1760-1822 "Old Stage Coach Road and Route 1" marker

Photo Prints - 3x5

December 1979

Prince William County Courthouse (3rd)

Prince William County Courthouse (Third), Marker, Dumfries

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 29

Published in Book

**Prince William County Courthouse (3rd)** 

14-34-007

Prince William County Courthouse (3rd) Marker, Dumfries

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x3 p.12, q.v.

**Prince William County Courthouse (4th)** 

14-25-067

Prince William County Courthouse (Fourth), Brentsville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 62

Published in Book

**Prince William County Courthouse (4th)** 

14-34-008

Prince William County Courthouse (4th), Brentsville

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x4 p.12, q.v.

**Prince William County Courthouse (4th)** 

14-47-021

Prince William County's 4th Court House at Brentsville (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 31

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Prince William County Courthouse (4th)** 

14-50-02

Prince William County Courthouse (4th) at Brentsville

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 8

Published in Book

**Prince William County Courthouse (4th)** 

14-50-068

Brentsville Courthouse with Sandra Jane Collins & Cindy Maria Collins

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 8

Published in Book

**Prince William County Courthouse (4th)** 

14-32-132

Brentsville Courthouse, outside view

April 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Prince William County Courthouse (4th)

14-32-133

Brentsville Courthouse, outside view

April 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Prince William County Courthouse (4th)** 

Indexed As:

Description

14-32-134

Brentsville Courthouse, inside view

April 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Prince William County Courthouse (4th)** 

14-32-135

Brentsville Courthouse, inside view

April 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Prince William County Courthouse (4th)** 

14-32-136

Brentsville Courthouse, date unknown

April 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Prince William County Courthouse (4th)** 

14-47-004

Brentsville Courthouse

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 31

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Prince William County Courthouse (4th)** 

14-47-399

Unidentified event at the courthouse - date unknown. Courtesy Gladys Eanes

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 31

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Prince William County Courthouse (4th)** 

14-48-12

Brentsville Courthouse interior woodwork "Prince William County Then & New" p. 21

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 31

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Prince William County Courthouse (4th)** 

14-58-29

Brentsville, Va, Old Court House now school, 1914

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 103  $\,$ 

Published in Book

Prince William County Courthouse (4th) at Brentsville

14-03-283

Brentsville Courthouse

Washington Post, Rotogravure Section, 11 Sep 1938

Newspaper

1938

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

01-10-01

Fifth Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas

Front view

Photo Prints - 3x5

Prince William County Courthouse (5th)

01-10-02

Fifth Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas

North side view

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

01-10-03

Fifth Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas

Front view with newer building

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

01-11-01-09

Prince William County Courthouse with Monument to Peace Jubilee

Guns & plaque in front of Prince William County Courthouse, Film roll no. 35946

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 01-12-09 Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas Photo on a display panel Photo Prints - 5x7 **Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 01-18-03 Old Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas Photo Prints - 3x5 **Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 01-18-04 Old Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas Photo Prints - 3x5 **Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 01-18-05 Old Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas Photo Prints - 3x5 02-10-14 **Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** Old Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas Front arch of stone building Photo Prints - 8x10 **Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 08-01-36 Manassas Courthouse Wm. Edmund Barrett photographer; H. H. Douglas collection. Photo Prints - 8x10 January 1975 **Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 08-07-03 Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas Brick Courthouse and newer building. H. H. Douglas photographer Slides February 1974 **Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 01-11-01-11 Old Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas Film roll no. 35946 SEE "NEGATIVES BOX" **Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 02-20-29 Old Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas Slides August 1971 **Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 09-01-103 Old Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas Photo Prints - 3x5 color **Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 09-01-104 Old Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas Side View Photo Prints - 4x6 **Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 05-02-08 Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas, VA Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images / Postcard Collection" Digitally scanned **Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 14-11-03 Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas Photo copy from "History of Prince William County" (RELIC 975.5 CLA) - in RELIC Locked Case.

Xerox copy

Prince William County Courthouse (5th) 14-15-08

Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas. Erected 1892-93.

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo 1x2, p. 25, q.v.

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

14-22-170

Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:163

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

14-22-179

Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:167

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

14-25-117

Prince William County Courthouse (Fifth)

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 92

Published in Book

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

14-28-001

Prince William County Courthouse fronted by cannons presented by Franklin Delano Roosevelt

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 6x7; Cover (color)

Published in Book 1970

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

14-34-001

Prince William County Court House (5th)

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 5x5, p. Front Cover, q.v.

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

14-35-025

Prince William County Courthouse (5th)

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 49

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

14-38-007

Prince William County Courthouse (5th)

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 13

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

14-39-15

A Ladies' Meeting at Prince William Counthouse

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 5x5p. 82

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

14-40-35

Prince William County Courthouse (5th)

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 98

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

14-47-062

Prince William County Courthouse (5th) Manassas

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 86

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

14-47-062

Prince William County Courthouse (5th) Manassas

"Prince William County. Then & Now" p. 80-81

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

14-50-03

Princce William County Courthouse (5th)

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 9

Published in Book

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

14-58-47

ca. 1910

Page 704

Court House, Manassas, Va., 1921 [was completed in 1893]

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 293

Published in Book

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

14-58-48

Court House, Entrance, Manassas, Va., 1921

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 293

Indexed As:

Description

## **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

14-17-28

Courthouse, Prince William Co., Manassas, VA

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 31

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

14-65-173

Prince William Courthouse in springtime

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section, p.1)

Newspaper

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

14-65-268

County Courthouse (5th)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.10)

Newspaper Ca. 1900

Prince William County Courthouse (5th)

14-88-110

Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas, 5th

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

14-90-045

Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas [ 5 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 39-41 & 76

Published in Newsletter

**Prince William County Courthouse (5th)** 

07-09-011

Prince William County Courthouse (5th)

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Prince William County Courthouse (new)

01-16-07

Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas under construction

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Courthouse (new)** 

01-16-08

Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas under construction

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Courthouse (new)** 

01-16-09

Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas under construction

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Courthouse (new)** 

01-16-10

Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas under construction

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Courthouse (new)** 

01-16-11

Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas under construction

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Courthouse (new)** 

01-16-13

Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas under construction

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Courthouse (new)** 

01-16-14

Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas under construction

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Courthouse (new)** 

01-16-15

Prince William County Courthouse, Manassas under construction

Photo Prints - 3x5

Indexed As: Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

01-11-01-13

02-03-25

02-03-26

02-03-27

02-03-28

02-03-29

02-03-30

02-03-32

**Prince William County Courthouse (xxx)** Prince William County Courthouse

Film roll no. 35946

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

**Prince William County Election Board Office** 

Prince William County Election Board Office - Registrar

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Polaroid

**Prince William County Election Board Office** 

02-03-25 Prince William County Election Board Office - Registrar

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Polaroid

**Prince William County Election Board Office** 

Prince William County Election Board Office - Registrar

Jim Birchfield Photographer

**Prince William County Election Board Office** 

Prince William County Election Board Office - Registrar

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Polaroid

**Prince William County Election Board Office** 

Prince William County Election Board Office - Registrar

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Polaroid

**Prince William County Election Board Office** 

Prince William County Election Board Office - Registrar

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Polaroid

**Prince William County Election Board Office** 

Prince William County Election Board Office - Registrar

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Polaroid

**Prince William County Election Board Office** 

Prince William County Election Board Office - Registrar

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Polaroid

**Prince William County Election Board Office** 02-03-33

Prince William County Election Board Office - Registrar

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Polaroid

**Prince William County Electric Cooperative** 02-17-51

Prince William County Electric Cooperative, Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 5x7

02-14-04-03 **Prince William County Fair** 

Prince William County Fair

**Contact Sheet** August 17, 1971

**Prince William County Fair** 02-17-15

Girl and goat at fair grounds

On 02-14-07 contact sheet

Photo Prints - 8x10

10/25/2021 Page 706 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Prince William County Fair** 02-17-16 Girl checking in produce at the County Fair On 02-14-03-21 contact sheer Photo Prints - 8x10 **Prince William County Fair** 02-17-17 Produce at the County Fair On 02-14-04 contact sheet Photo Prints - 8x10 **Prince William County Fair** 02-17-18 Boy and goat at the County Fair On 02-14-10 contact sheet Photo Prints - 8x10 **Prince William County Fair** 02-17-19 Girl and sheep On 02-14-02-13 contact sheet Photo Prints - 8x10 **Prince William County Fair** 04-01-30 Prince William County Fair baked goods Same as photo no. 02-14-03-17. Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [8-8-80 p. A6] Other Media **Prince William County Fair** 07-01-01 Tractor interior #3 red roll. Martin Mooney photographer August 1981 Slides **Prince William County Fair** 07-01-02 Tractor interior #4 red roll. Martin Mooney photographer August 1981 Slides **Prince William County Fair** 07-01-03 Earth movers #7 red roll. Martin Mooney photographer Slides August 1981 **Prince William County Fair** 07-01-04 Baby strollers #9 red roll. Martin Mooney photographer Slides August 1981 **Prince William County Fair** 07-01-05 People sitting on bleachers #13 red roll. Martin Mooney photographer Slides August 1981 **Prince William County Fair** 07-01-06 People sitting on bleachers #14 red roll. Martin Mooney photographer Slides August 1981 **Prince William County Fair** 07-01-07 People sitting on bleachers #15 red roll. Martin Mooney photographer August 1981 Slides **Prince William County Fair** 07-01-08 People sitting on bleachers #16 red roll. Martin Mooney photographer Slides August 1981

Indexed As:
Description

Description	Photo Collection Index		
Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Prince William County Fair		07-01-09	
People and cars in parking lo			
#2 black roll. Martin Mooney			
	Slides		August 1981
Prince William County Fair		07-01-10	
People and tractors			
#3 black roll. Martin Mooney	y photographer		
	Slides		August 1981
Prince William County Fair		07-01-12	
Tractors			
#7 black roll. Martin Mooney	y photographer		
	Slides		August 1981
Prince William County Fair		07-01-13	
One child			
#23 black roll. Martin Moone	ey photographer		
	Slides		August 1981
Prince William County Fair		07-01-14	
Tractor			
#12 black roll. Martin Moone	ey photographer		
	Slides		August 1981
Prince William County Fair		07-01-16	
Earth movers			
#17 black roll. Martin Moone	ey photographer		
	Slides		August 1981
Prince William County Fair		07-01-17	
Earth mover			
#18 black roll. Martin Moone	ey photographer		
	Slides		August 1981
Prince William County Fair		07-01-18	
Water truck			
#19 black roll. Martin Moone	ey photographer		
	Slides		August 1981
Prince William County Fair		07-01-19	
One child			
#20 black roll. Martin Moone	ey photographer		
	Slides		August 1981
Prince William County Fair		02-14-03-11	
Prince William County Fair d	lecoration		
•	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Prince William County Fair		02-14-03-12	
Prince William County Fair d	lecoration	02 11 00 12	
r miles vyimam eeding r an e	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Prince William County Fair		02-14-03-13	<b>3</b>
Prince William County Fair v	roting machines	02-14-00-10	
Timee villiam County Fall v	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Prince William County Fair	22.1	02-14-03-14	1 11 200 10, 101 1
Prince William County Fair v	voting machines	U4-14-UJ-14	
Time willam County Fall V	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Daines Milliam Co. of Est	Contact Officet	00.44.00.45	August 10, 1871
Prince William County Fair	voting moohings	02-14-03-15	
Prince William County Fair v	roung machines		

**Contact Sheet** 

August 16, 1971

nd	lexed As:	
	Description	

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Prince William County Fair Prince William County Fair	voting machines	02-14-03-16	
•	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Prince William County Fair		02-14-03-17	
Prince William County Fair	bakery display Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Prince William County Fair	Contact Chock	02-14-03-18	, tagaat 18, 1871
Prince William County Fair			
	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Prince William County Fair Prince William County Fair	hakary dienlay	02-14-03-19	
Fillice William County Fall	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Prince William County Fair		02-14-03-20	
Prince William County Fair			A 1.40 . 4074
Duines William County Fair	Contact Sheet	00 44 00 04	August 16, 1971
Prince William County Fair Prince William County Fair		02-14-03-21	
, <b>,</b>	Contact Sheet		August 16, 1971
Prince William County Fair		02-14-04-04	
Prince William County Fair	Contact Sheet		August 17, 1971
Prince William County Fair	Contact Chock	02-14-04-05	, tagaet 17, 1011
Prince William County Fair			
	Contact Sheet		August 17, 1971
Prince William County Fair Prince William County Fair	grand goat	02-14-04-06	
Timos William Sounty Fall	Contact Sheet		August 17, 1971
Prince William County Fair		02-14-04-07	
Prince William County Fair	goat Contact Sheet		August 17, 1971
Prince William County Fair	Somast Sheet	02-14-04-08	7.tagast 17, 1571
Prince William County Fair		02 11 01 00	
	Contact Sheet		August 17, 1971
Prince William County Fair Prince William County Fair	hog judging	02-14-04-09	
Trince William County Fall	Contact Sheet		August 17, 1971
Prince William County Fair		02-14-04-10	
Prince William County Fair			August 17, 1071
Prince William County Fair	Contact Sheet	02-14-04-11	August 17, 1971
Prince William County Fair	cow and calf	02-14-04-11	
•	Contact Sheet		August 17, 1971
Prince William County Fair		02-14-04-12	
Prince William County Fair	Sneep and lamb Contact Sheet		August 17, 1971
Prince William County Fair		02-14-04-13	<b>3</b> · · · · · ·
Prince William County Fair			
	Contact Sheet		August 17, 1971

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Prince William County Fair

04-01-30A

Prince William County Fair baked goods

Original of photo no. 04-01-30

Photo Prints - 6x9

**Prince William County Fair** 

14-28-053

Prince William County Fair (night view)

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 34

Published in Book 1970

**Prince William County Fair** 

14-65-101

Prince William County Fair Commercial Building erected in 1961

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.6)

Newspaper

**Prince William County Fair** 

14-65-104

Prince William County aerial view in 1965

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.6)

Newspaper

**Prince William County Fair** 

07-01-11

Tractor

#4 black roll. Martin Mooney photographer

Slides August 1981

Prince William County Fair 07-01-15

Prince William County Fair Livestock Barn raising in mid-1950s.

Tractor

#13 black roll. Martin Mooney photographer

Slides August 1981

**Prince William County Fiar** 

14-65-102

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Prince William County Fire and Rescue Dept.

14-03-380

"Prince William County Department of Fire and Rescue: celebrating 50 years of Service" RELIC 363.378 Pri [This book contains many photos and an index of names]

Published in Book

**Prince William County government booth** 

01-07-01

01-07-02

01-07-03

Prince William County Government Booth

Photo Prints - 3x5

Prince William County government booth
View of the display with one person

D. . D. . . . .

1980

Prince William County government booth

Photo Prints - 3x5

1000

View of display and handout rack with four people

Photo Prints - 3x5

Photo Prints - 3x5

1980

Prince William County government booth 01-07-04

View of the display with one person

1980

Prince William County government booth 01-07-05

View of the display with several people

Photo Prints - 3x5

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** Description

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Prince William County government book County Legislation and Management Display panel	th	01-07-06	
	Photo Prints - 3x5		1980
Prince William County government book Development Administration Display panel	th	01-07-07	
. , ,	Photo Prints - 3x5		1980
Prince William County government book Human Services Display panel	th	01-07-08	
	Photo Prints - 3x5		1980
Prince William County government book Leisure Services Display panel	th	01-07-09	
	Photo Prints - 3x5		1980
Prince William County government book Public Services Display panel	th	01-07-11	
	Photo Prints - 3x5		1980
Prince William County government book Public Safety Display panel	th	01-07-10	
	Photo Prints - 3x5		1980
Prince William County Jail  Prince William County Jail in March, 1  Photo published in "Manassas, Virgin		<b>14-35-026</b> ne T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM)	photo 1x3, p. 54
Prince William County Jail, Old		14-25-118	
Old Prince William County Jail, Manas Photo published in "Prince William Co		RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Pa	age: 92
Prince William County Library		14-28-076	
Prince William County Library Photo published in "Prince William Co	unty Virginia" (RELIC 97 Published in Book	5.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 46	1970
Prince William County Library Library		14-65-178	
1869-1969 The Journal Messenger C	entennial Edition, Manas Newspaper	ssas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Gov	vernment Section", p.3)
Prince William County maps		01-19-21	
Mapping	Slides		April 1980
Prince William County maps	Olluca	01-19-22	Whill 1900
Color coded map		U 1-13-22	
	Slides		April 1980
Prince William County marker		01-11-02-13	

Film roll no. 35947

Page 711

Prince William County Marker No. Z-144

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

**Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet** 09-01-001

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center

Photo Prints - 7x10

Indexed As: Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center
Photo Prints - 3x5

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

09-01-002

09-01-085

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet** 

09-01-003

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center Photo Prints - 3x5

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

09-01-086

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet** 

09-01-087

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center
Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet** 

09-01-088

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet** 

09-01-089

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet** 

09-01-090

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet** 

09-01-091

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet** 

09-01-092

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center
Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet** 

09-01-093

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center Photo Prints - 3x5

**Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet** 

09-01-094

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center Photo Prints - 3x5

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

09-01-095

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center Photo Prints - 3x5

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Date Taken

December 1979

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet 09-01-096

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center

Format

Photo Prints - 3x5

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet 09-01-097

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center

Photo Prints - 3x5

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet 09-01-001

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center

Photo Prints - 7x10

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet 09-01-002

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center

Photo Prints - 3x5

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet 09-01-003

Prince William County Orchestra Brass Quintet

Outdoor concert with five musicians Performing in front of 9311 Judicial Center

Photo Prints - 3x5

Prince William County Public Works Bulding 14-03-114

PWC Public Works Building

Photo Prints - 5x7 10-14-1976

Prince William County Real Estate Building 14-03-115

PWC Real Estate Assessment Office Building, Manassas, Prince William County

Photo Prints - 5x7 10-16-1976

Prince William County Resolves 01-03-08

Stone marker erected by the Fourth District Virginia Division United Daughters of the Confederacy in 1933 on US "Route 1".

Photo Prints - 3x5

Prince William County School Board 14-03-392

Prince William County School Board; John Pattie, John M. Oleyar, Marion W. Dickens, T. Clay wWod, Stuart M. Beville, Richard

C. Hayden, Edith Latham and F. M. Lynn.

Published in "Jay Dee Yearbook" 1962, p. 4 (ask at RELIC Desk for more information)

Published in Book 1962

Prince William County Seal 14-17-29

Prince William County Seal

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x2; page: 102

Prince William County Voter Registration Office 14-03-116

PWC Voter Registration Office, Lee Ave, Manassas, Prince William County

Photo Prints - 5x7

Prince William County, eastern 14-72-12

Arial view of eastern Prince William County

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times 2012 (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), November

Published in Calendar 1950s

Prince William County, Northwestern

Series 19-1

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Prince William County, Print Show 14-03-117

PWC Print Shop

. Photo Prints - 5x7 10-14-1976

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken Prince William Courthouse # 5 14-83-22 Prince William County Courthouse 5, close up of entrance. Compact Disc (CD) 1921 Prince William Courthouse # 5 14-83-24 Prince William County Courthouse # 5 1921 Compact Disc (CD) **Prince William Electric Cooperative** 14-28-149 Prince William Electric Cooperative Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 76 Published in Book 1970

**Prince William Electric Cooperative** 14-65-226

Prince William Electric Cooperative

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.11)

Newspaper

Prince William Exterminating Co., Inc. 14-28-142

Prince William Exterminating Co., Inc.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 74

Published in Book 1970

**Prince William Forest Park** 02-12-02

Children with tent

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Prince William Forest Park** 02-12-03

Nature Trail. Nature Exhibit

Three girls in woods

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Prince William Forest Park** 02-12-07

Prince William Forest Park, Park Headquarters

Wooden building with flag pole

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Prince William Forest Park** 14-22-110

Farmhouse within Prince William Forest Park

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:105

**Prince William Forest Park** 14-22-115

School site within Prince William Forest Park

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:108

**Prince William Forest Park** 14-22-122

CCC camp for OSS

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:116

ca 1942

**Prince William Forest Park** 14-22-124

Prince William Forest Park, camping scenes

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:122 - 127

ca 1950s

**Prince William Forest Park** 14-25-034

Prince William Forest Park, Triangle

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 38 Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken

**Prince William Forest Park** 

14-28-103

Prince William Forest Park

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 57

Published in Book

**Prince William Forest Park** 

14-47-054

Prince William Forest Park with Civiliam Conservation Corps. aka: Chopawamsic Recreational Demonstrational Area

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 74 and 82-85

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Prince William Forest Park** 

14-50-18

Cabin in Prince William Forest Part

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 38

Published in Book

**Prince William Forest Park** 

14-65-198

Forest Park Headquarters building

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.8)

Newspaper

**Prince William Forest Park** 

14-65-199

Civilian Conservation Corps Camp

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation

Section", p.8)

1935 Newspaper

**Prince William Forest Park** 

14-65-200

Typical children's group in one of park's cabins

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation

Section", p.8)

Newspaper

**Prince William Forest Park** 

14-72-04

Children reading at Prince William Forest Park

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times 2012 (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), March

Published in Calendar

after 1937

1970

**Prince William Forest Park Headquarters Building** 

01-12-06

Park Headquarters Wooden building

Photo Prints - 5x7

**Prince William Forest Part** Prince William Forest Park with children playing

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:114& 115

**Prince William Health Center** 

14-28-153

14-22-121

Prince William Health Center

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 78

Published in Book

1970

**Prince William Hospital** 

14-28-068

Prince William Hospital

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 7, page 38

Published in Book

1970

**Prince William Hospital** 

14-28-069

Prince William Hospital (3 interior views)

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 39

Published in Book

1970

Indexed As:

**Description** 

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Prince William Hotel** 

14-15-46

Prince William Hotel of 1904

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4,p. 53, q.v.

Prince William Hotel

14-15-47

Prince William Hotel of 1912 later known as the Stonewall Jackson Hotel.

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 53, q.v.

**Prince William Hotel** 

14-22-051

Prince William Hotel

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:54

**Prince William Hotel** 

14-34-107

Prince William Hotel

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x5, p.103, q.v.

Prince William Hotel

14-35-036

The Prince William Hotel. Completed in 1904, destroyed by fire in 1910.

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x2, p. 66

**Prince William Hotel** 

14-35-044

Prince William Hotel (Stonewall Jackson Hotel) built in 1912 demolished in 1960s

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 3x3, p. 79

**Prince William Hotel** 

14-38-011

View of Manassas including Prince William Hotel, Swavely School and train depot.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p. 16

c. 1909

**Prince William Hotel** 

14-39-16

Prince William Hotel

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 82

**Prince William Hotel** 

14-38-096

Prince William Hotel

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.70

**Prince William Hotel** 

14-40-16

View of Manassas including Prince William Hotel

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 39

1909

**Prince William Hotel** 

14-40-19

Prince William Hotel with gathering of Confederate veterans

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 44

**Prince William Hotel** 

14-65-097

The Old Railroad Station which was destroyed by fire in 1915. In the background it the Prince William Hotel 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.5)

Newspaper

**Prince William Hotel** 

14-65-115

Prince William Hotel located on West Street destroyed by fire in 1905

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.10)

Newspaper

**Prince William Hotel** 

14-65-128

Prince William Hotel. Name changed to Stonewall Jackson Hotel

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section, p.6) Newspaper

Indexed As:				
Description				
Compilere Notes				

Description	1 11010 0011	Cotton mack	
Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Prince William Hotel		14-03-253	
Remains after fire with old Princ	e William Hotel	14 00 200	
"The Journal Messenger" 22 Ma			
	Digitally scanne	ed Prints	1905
Prince William Hotel		14-89-002	
Prince William Hotel			
	17" by Michael Gaines ( Published in Bo	(RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p. 116 ook	
Prince William Hotel		14-90-059	
Prince William Hotel [2 photos]			
"Manassas, Postcard History Se	ries" by Lisa Sievel-Ott Published in Ne	en (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 57 ewsletter	
Prince William Hotel (1904-10)		05-01-17	
Prince William Hotel, Manassas			
	Other Media		
Prince William Hoterl(new)		05-02-10	
New Prince William Hotel, Mana	issas. VA	33 32 13	
Three story brick building with p			
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	Digitally scanne	ed	
Prince William Hunt Club		02-19-14	
Prince William Hunt Club			
	Slides		1970
Prince William Hunt Club		02-20-01	
Prince William Hunt Club			
	Slides		October 1969
Prince William Hunt Club		02-19-15	
Prince William Hunt Club		02.10.10	
	Slides		1970
Prince William Hunt Club		02-19-16	
Prince William Hunt Club		02.10.10	
	Slides		1970
Prince William Hunt Club		02-19-17	
Prince William Hunt Club		02-13-17	
Timos William Trant Glas	Slides		1970
Prince William Hunt Club		02-19-18	
Prince William Hunt Club		02-13-10	
Timee William Flam Olds	Slides		1970
Prince William Hunt Club	5	02-19-19	
Prince William Hunt Club		02-19-19	
Timee William Flam Olds	Slides		1970
Prince William Hunt Club	5	02-19-20	
Prince William Hunt Club		02-19-20	
Timee William Hant Glab	Slides		1970
Prince William Hunt Club	Ciidoo	02-19-21	10.0
Prince William Hunt Club		02-19-21	
Tillice William Hunt Glub	Slides		1970
Prince William Hunt Club	S	02-19-22	
Prince William Hunt Club		02-19-22	
i iiiice vviiiiaiii i iuiit Ciub	Slides		1970
Drings William Horst Clark	Sildes	02.40.22	1010
Prince William Hunt Club Prince William Hunt Club		02-19-23	
Finice William Hufft Club	Slides		1970
	Clidos		
10/25/2021	RELIC / CENTE	PALLIBRARY	Page 717

10/25/2021 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** Page 717

Indexed As:	
Description	

### Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Prince William Hunt Club Prince William Hunt Club		02-19-24	
	Slides		1970
Prince William Hunt Club Prince William Hunt Club		02-19-25	
	Slides		1970
Prince William Hunt Club Prince William Hunt Club		02-19-26	
	Slides		1970
Prince William Hunt Club Prince William Hunt Club		02-20-02	
	Slides		October 1969
Prince William Hunt Club Prince William Hunt Club		02-20-03	
	Slides		October 1969
Prince William Hunt Club Prince William Hunt Club		02-20-04	
	Slides		October 1969
Prince William Hunt Club Prince William Hunt Club		02-20-05	
	Slides		October 1969
Prince William Hunt Club Prince William Hunt Club		02-20-06	
	Slides		October 1969
Prince William Motel		05-01-19	
Prince William Motel, U. S. High	way 1 - 3 miles south o	f Woodbridge, VA	

Prince William Motel, U. S. Highway 1 - 3 miles south of Woodbridge, VA In the collection of the Boston Public Library, The Tichnor Brothers Collection

Xerox copy

Prince William Motors 14-38-081

Prince William Motors on Center Street showroom

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 61

1949

#### **Prince William Normal School**

14-22-060

The Brentsville Academy or Prince William Normal School student body and faculty

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6; Page:57 [for list of names see 14-32-275]

#### **Prince William Normal School**

14-72-10

The Brentsville Academy, also called the Prince William Normal School, student bacy, faculty and family members.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times 2012 (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), September

Published in Calendar 1899

#### **Prince William Pharmacy**

05-02-11

Prince William Pharmacy, Manassas, VA

Five men and a boy standing in front of the pharmacy. Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images / Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

#### **Prince William Pharmacy**

14-38-090

Prince William Pharmacy with Dr. C. R. C. Johnson, Walter Akers and Maurice Hopkins

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.67

#### Prince William Pharmacy

14-90-063

Prince William Pharmacy on Center Street

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 61 Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Prince William Publishing Company** 

14-23-016

Prince William Publishing Company

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x5; Page: 8

Published in Book

early 1900s

**Prince William Shopping Center** 

Prince William Shopping Center

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2,

p.1)

Newspaper

Prince William Trash Service, Inc.

14-28-147

14-28-067

14-51-07

14-28-077

14-65-147

Prince William Trash Service, Inc.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 7, page 76 Published in Book

1970

**Prince-Wood Insurance Service** 

Prince-Wood Insurance Service

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 37

Published in Book

1970

Principal's Dwelling, Manassas Industrial School

Principal's Dewlling (1901-02 Catalogue) Xerox copy

**Print Show, PWC** 14-03-117

**PWC Print Shop** 

Photo Prints - 5x7

10-14-1976

Printz Title & Escrow Co., Inc

Printz Title & Escrow Co., Inc

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 47

Published in Book

1970

Proffitt, Viola D. 14-23-026

Wedding party of George Schultz and Beula Kincheloe with Dr. & Mrs. Small, Mr. Young, Viola D. Proffitt, Mabel Kincheloe, Clifford B. Bear Sr., O. P. Waters Jr, Virginia Conner and Gladys Wine

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 13 Published in Book

Prokofiev, Lilian photo collection

Lilian Prokofiev photo collection -- grandaughter of Charles T. Loehr

Group 14, Series 8

**Properity Baptist Church** 

14-66-313

Prosperity Baptist Church at Conklin in Loudoun County.

June 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Prospect Hill** 14-14-26

Prospect Hill, Hickory Grove, Va.

Fiche 84 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

**Prospect Hill** 14-25-158

Prospect Hill, Northern Prince William

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 116

Published in Book

**Prospect Hill** 14-26-036

Prospect Hill, home of mother of Andrew Jackson

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3: Page: 121

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index
Format Photo No. Date Taken

Prospect Hill 14-34-067

Prospect Hill

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6, p.67 q.v.

Prospect Hill 14-88-038

Prospect Hill

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Prospect Hill, Hickory Grove 07-09-102

Prospect Hill, Hickory Grove

6-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

Pryor, Zak 14-32-461

Zak Pryor with Troop 1360 working on his Eagle Project along Broad Run

July 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Public School (first), Occoquan 14-68-083

Occoquan's first public school

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 115

Published in Book

Public Works Bulding, PWC 14-03-114

PWC Public Works Building

Photo Prints - 5x7 10-14-1976

Puffenbarger, Lucy 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Puffenbarger, Martha Anne 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Puffenbarger, Roger 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Puffenbarger, Shirley 14-22-184

4-H Club meeting with Brenda Palmer, Louise Johnson, Shirley Puffenbarger and Janna Lee Murphy

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:83

1961

Puffenbarger, Shirley 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Pugh, Charles E. 14-68-069

Charles E. Pugh, Mayor Herbert L. Mooney, Town Clerk Mamie L. Davis, Donald C. Lynn, Myrtle B. Jennings, Russell Nelson,

and Louise P. Lincoln

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 104

Indexed As:
Description
Photo

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Pullen, Lester 14-66-040

Students John Norman, Lester Pullen and Mason Pickett play baseball on Peters Field adjacent to Haymarket High school March 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Pullen, Professor 14-23-084

Professor Pullen and three Nokesville students

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 44

Published in Book

Pumphrey, Mary 14-32-195

Mary (Pearson) Pumphrey

May 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Pumphrey, Mary (Pearson) 14-32-591

Irma Pearson, Michael Pearson and Mary (Pearson) Pumphrey

April 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Pumphrey, Mary and Dick 14-32-193

Mary (Pearson) and husband Dick Pumphrey

May 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Purcell School 14-23-029

Miss Gertrude Seaton with class at Purcell School

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 16

Published in Book 1908 or 1910

Purcell School 14-23-113

Purcell School building with Church of God congregation

Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 58

Published in Book

Purcell School 14-25-053

Purcell School, Hoadly

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 51

Published in Book

Purcell, Henry (?) 13-02-42

Capt. Henry (?) Purcell

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum

System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Purcell, James 14-32-600

James Purcell died 19 Jan 1867, aged 67 years; grave marker

August 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Purcell, James R. 14-32-499

Major James R. Purcell, Company A, 49th VA Regiment

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Purcell, James R. Lt. 14-92-06

Lt. James R. Purcell. Co. A.

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Purcell, Jas. R., Major 14-86-18

Major Jas. R. Purcell

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Purcell's Mill 14-53-01

Missouri (Chapman's) (Purcell's) Mill, photographed by Charles Gerner, [ruins]

"The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.96
Published in Book

Purdy, C. 14-64-041

C. Purdy, Senior Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Purdy, C. 14-64-058

C. Purdy, Gospel Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Purdy, Cherly 14-64-097

Cheryl Purdy, Youth Ministry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 16

Published in Book

Purdy, Cheryl 14-66-338

Olive Branch Baptist Church Combined Choir

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Purdy, J. 14-64-024

J. Purdy, Trustee

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 10

Published in Book

Purdy, J. 14-64-048

J. Purdy, Senior Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Purdy, Jesse J. 14-64-114

Deacon Jesse J. Purdy

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 42

Published in Book

Purdy, Mollie B. 14-64-115

Mollie B. Purdy

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 42

Published in Book

Purschwitz, Dave 14-45-079

Dave Purschwitz

Jan 1995, Sep 1991

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Purvis, Bud 14-45-080

**Bud Purvis** 

Jan 1996

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Purvis, George 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Putnam, Leonard 14-23-244

Bill Wood, William Martin, Floyd Bryant, LeonardP utnam and C. H. Wine giving militry salute

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 129

Published in Book

PWC Court House, Brentsville 02-21-69

Brentsville Court House

Slides

PWC Government Center Site 14-03-109

Prince William County Government Center Complex (future site) Aerial Photos (9 ea)

Photo Prints - 8x10

PWC Public Health Dept Building 14-03-113

PWC Public Health Department, Peabody St, Manassas

Photo Prints - 5x7 10-16-1976

Pyrite Mine Road 01-12-05

Pyrite Mine Road sign Wooden road sign

Photo Prints - 5x7

Pyrite Mine, Cabin Branch 14-47-061

Cabin Branch Pyrite Mine (4 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 80-81

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Q-Stop 14-26-130

Sheetz and Q-Stop service stations (2 photos)

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 278

Published in Book

Quality Motel 14-28-023

Quality Motel

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 17

Published in Book 1970

Quantico 01-03-19

Marine Corps Air Museum, Quantico Air Museum

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Quantico 01-09-02

Aerial view of Quantico Mainside with Town of Quantico

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Quantico 01-12-01

Quantico Crossroads of the Marine Corps

Base entrance sign

Photo Prints - 5x7

Quantico 02-07-29

Marine Memorial Chapel, Quantico

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Quantico 02-07-30

Flag on pole with airplane

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Description Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Quantico		02-16-10	
Quantico High School			
	Photo Prints - 8x10		August 13, 1964
Quantico		02-16-11	
Camp Barret home of Basic S	chool, Quantico VA Photo Prints - 8x10		
Quantico		02-16-12	
Flag raising in front of Lejune	Hall		
	Photo Prints - 8x10		
Quantico		02-16-13	
Marine Band			
	Photo Prints - 8x10		June 6, 1967
Quantico		02-16-14	
Officer Candidates having his	weapon inspected		
Marine formation	·		
	Photo Prints - 8x10		
Quantico		02-16-16	
New Officer candidate being i	nstructed		
	Photo Prints - 8x10		
Quantico		04-01-14	
Quantico Aerial View			
Potomac News, Series "The V	Vay it Was", [3-31-80 P. A10] Other Media		
Quantico		04-01-52	
Quantico Aerial View			
Potomac News, Series "The V	Vay it Was", [2-20-81] Other Media		
Quantico		04-01-14A	
Quantico Aerial View			
Original of photo no. 04-01-14	<b>,</b>		
	Photo Prints - 5x6		
Quantico		14-23-016	

14-25-010

Prince William Publishing Company

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x5; Page: 8
Published in Book early 1900s

Quantico 14-23-097

Marines march up Potomac Ave. Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 50 Published in Book 1933

Quantico 14-23-159

Star Lunch Room, owned by Peter Raftelis, Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 80

Published in Book

Quantico 14-23-160

Abel Cafe, Quantico with Able Family

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 80
Published in Book

Quantico 14-23-163

Jim Gibbons & 1st Sgt. Fred Whittaker at bank opening in Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 5x7; Page: 82
Published in Book 1943

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Date Taken

Quantico 14-23-169

Quantico Marine School's Elctric Shop with Herbert Crouch

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 85

Published in Book

**Format** 

Quantico 14-23-170

Al Presti, Hunt Moncure, Ewing Wall, Wallace Bourne, John Adams, Clifton Caton and Tony Ferlazzo in Quantico Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 85

Published in Book

Quantico 14-23-183

Marine Corps baseball team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 93

Published in Book

Quantico 14-23-184

Preston Kohn and others at Quantico upholstery shop

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 93

Published in Book

Quantico 14-23-260

Quantico ribbon cutting

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 137

Published in Book

Quantico 14-25-031

Marine Corps Base Headquarters Building (Old)

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 37

Published in Book

Quantico MCB - archaeology 14-71-001

Archaeology at Marine Corps Base Quantico Fiscal Years 2010-2011(10 photos including cannon ball, Dr. Gordon Watts,Isabella

Pease, Beth Larson and shipwreck in the Potomac River

The Datum Point, Newsletter of the Northern Virginia Chapter of the Archaeological Society of Virginia (RELIC MAG), October

2011

Published in Newsletter

Quantico Baptist Cemetery 16-01-048

Quantico Baptist Cemetery (12 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Quantico Baptist Church Ruins, Independent Hill 07-09-157

Quantico Baptist Church Ruins, Independent Hill

Corner Aden & Joplin Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Quantico Church 14-25-018

Quantico Church and Dumfries Cemetery, marker

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 28

Published in Book

Quantico Church 14-34-016

Quantico Church, Dumfries Episcopal Church

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6 p.23, g.v.

Quantico Church 14-50-10

Quantico Church, Dumfries Episcopal Church

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 20

Published in Book ca. 1920

Quantico Church 14-74-17

Meeting House of the Quantico Church. The final movement in the division took place here August 16, 1889. [group of about 30 people standing in front of the church}

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Quantico Church 07-09-046

Quantico Church

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Quantico Creek 14-34-049

Inner Harbor, near the mouth of Quantico Creek

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x4, p.48 q.v.

Quantico Creek 14-58-23

Dumfries, Quantico Creek

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 99

Published in Book

Quantico Creek Garage 14-22-136

Quantico Creek Garage

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:135

Quantico Crossroads 14-03-326

Two photos of RR train in Potomac with Bangs Hotel, including a map of the area.

Xerox copy

Quantico Depot 14-03-075

R.F. & P. Station, Quantico, VA

From: Penny Postcards at USGenWeb site

Xerox copy

Quantico Depot 14-61-01

Quantico railroad Depot at crossing, looking south from Potomac Ave. Old passenger and freight stations are on the left.

"One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC 385.06575 Gri), p. 103

Published in Book 18 May 1940

Quantico Depot 14-61-04

Quantico Debarkation Station built in 1952

"One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC

385.06575 Gri), p. 106

Published in Book

Quantico Depot 14-61-05

Quantico Passenger Station designed to confirm with the architecture of the marine Corps Base.

"One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC

385.06575 Gri), p. 106

Published in Book

Quantico Depot 14-62-01

Quantico Depot

"Virginia Railway Depots", Donald R. Traser (RELIC 385.09755 Tra), p. 139

Published in Book

Quantico High School Graduates 14-03-352

Quantico High School Class of 1973, Group Photos

"Journal Messenger Newspaper" Special Section June 1, 1973, p. 8B

Published in Newspaper 1973

Quantico Hotel 14-34-058

Quantico Hotel

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6, p.58 q.v.

Quantico Hotel 14-61-03

Quantico Hotel. Built in the 1890's on the site of confederate batteries, later renamed Waller Hall.

"One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC 385.06575 Gri), p. 105

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Quantico Hotel 14-72-45

Quantico Hotel

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), February 2015

Published in Calendar

Quantico Marine Corps Base 14-72-11

Marines learning Spanish and French at Quantico. [classroom of students] Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times 2012 (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), October

Published in Calendar 1919-33

Quantico Marine Corps Base 14-03-280

Quantico Marine Corps Base, Chow line

Washington Post, Rotogravure Section, 11 Sep 1938

Newspaper 1938

Quantico Marine Cosps Base 14-22-071

Quantico Marine Corps Base ca 1917

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: misc.;

Page:68-72

Quantico Marines 14-28-127

**Quantico Marines** 

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 67

Published in Book 1970

Quantico Marines 14-50-33

Marines Marching in Quantico

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 76

Published in Book ca. 1920

Quantico Masonic Lodge 14-23-111

Quantico Masonic Lodge parade in 1934

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 57

Published in Book

Quantico Masonic Lodge 14-23-112

Quantico Masonic Lodge officers in 1934

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 57

Published in Book

Quantico Masonic Lodge 14-25-032

Quantico Masonic Lodge

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 37

Published in Book

Quantico Masonic Lodge, Quantico 07-09-159

Quantico Masonic Lodge, Quantico

2-photos ca. 1925

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Quantico MCB (Iowa Jima Memorial) 14-23-156

Iwo Jima Memorial at Quantico MCB; Sgt. Abrams, Franklin Keys, Samuel Ferguson, Mr. Crismond & PFC Tino Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 78

Published in Book 195

Quantico MCB (Iwo Jima Memorial) 14-23-157

Iwo Jima Memorial at Quantico MCB; J. F. McInteer, Mitchel Raftelis, John Adams, Mayor Robert Park, Jim Sisson & Percy

Brown

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 78
Published in Book

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 727

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken

**Quantico MCB Entrance** 

14-23-158

Quantico MCD Entrance

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 5x7; Page: 79

Published in Book

**Quantico Railway Buildings** 

14-61-02

Quantico Potomac Avenue crossing. Buildings shown are the Express Building, the Icehouse, and the M&W Toolshed. "One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC

385.06575 Gri), p. 104

Published in Book 18 May 1940

**Quantico RR Underpass Construction** 

14-61-06

Railway construction of underpass at Quantico Marine Base

"One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC

385.06575 Gri), p. 107

Published in Book 13 June 1932

**Quantico School** 14-41-02

Quantico School

Collection of 3 photographs

1948

Quantico view from train 14-61-07

Quantico, view from train

"One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC

14-23-155

385.06575 Gri), p. 107

Published in Book

**Quantico White School** 14-37-54

The Quantico White School, shown here is in the 1950s, is Lillian Carden Community Center today.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 166

Quantico, Central Heating Plant Chimney Demolition

Quantico Central Heating Plant Chimney Demolition (4-photos)

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 77

Published in Book

Quantico, Iwo Jima statue 01-12-02

lwo Jima statue

Photo Prints - 5x7

Quantico, Iwo Jima statue 02-16-17

Memorial Service

Memorial service formation at Iwo Jima statue

Photo Prints - 8x10 February 23, 1965

15-32-609 Quarles, H. L. Dr.

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015. Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Quarries, Occoquan 14-68-017

Occoquan Quarries

"Occoguan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 40-41

Published in Book

Quartermaster tents (No. 61, Vol. II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

R. F. & P. Railroad 14-50-27

Steam Locomotive, R.F. & P. Railroad

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 59

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** R. F. & P. Station Quantico 14-50-45 R. F. & P. Station Quantico "The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 136 Published in Book ca. 1920 R. F. & P. Station Woodbridge 14-50-44 R.F. & P. Station Woodbridge "The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 135 Published in Book ca. 1920 R. O. Bridges 14-28-034 R. O. Bridges Insurance and Real Estate Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 24 Published in Book 1970 14-03-433 Radics, Diane Stanley Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo) Published in Newspaper May 1965 14-23-157 Raftelis, Mitchel Iwo Jima Memorial at Quantico MCB; J. F. McInteer, Mitchel Raftelis, John Adams, Mayor Robert Park, Jim Sisson & Percy Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 78 Published in Book Raftelis, Mitchel 14-23-162 Mitchel Raftelis, Elizabeth Weaver & Natalie Liberman Chasen, Quantico Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 81 Published in Book Raftelis, Peter 14-23-079 C. D. Paris, Peter Raftelis and Toney Porffer Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 41 Published in Book **Rail Road** 13-01-03 Rail Road lining bar gang near Nokesville Reprinted in Manassas Journal, 25 May 2004 abt 1900 Railroad 14-38-063 Railroad tracks near Grant Avenue Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 50 1955 Railroad 14-38-064 Brush fire along side of the railroad Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 51 1950s Railroad House near railroad tracks near the depot and the Main Street corssing Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 51 1950s Railroad 14-72-47 Men on railroad tracks. Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), April 2015 Published in Calendar ca 1910 Railroad at Manassas 14-72-01 Manassas railroad was rebuilt after the Second Battle of Manassas

1864

Published in Calendar

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times 2012 (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), Cover

Description

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Railroad Bed 14-25-198

Unfinished Railroad Bed of Independent Line of Manassas Gap Railroad

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 140

Published in Book

Railroad bridge 14-22-153

Railroad bridge in Eastern Prince William County

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x6;

Page:146

Railroad bridge, Occoquan 14-83-10

New Railroad bridge over creek in Occoquan, VA

Compact Disc (CD) 1919-1920

Railroad Cars 14-22-041

Railroad cars in 1864

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 5x7;

Page:42

Railroad Station, Woodbridge 14-17-34

Old U. S. Route 1 in Woodbridge, RF & P Railroad Station

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 107

Railroad tracks; Engineer Camp; Quartermaster tents (No. 19-01

61, Vol. II)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Railroad Turntable 14-22-040

Railroad turntable in 1862

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:42

Railway Cars 14-90-004

Railway cars at Manassas Junction during the Civil War

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 10

Published in Book 1864

Railway Depot, Manassas 14-90-002

Southern Railway Depot, Manassas, VA

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 9

Published in Book

Ramey, Beulah 14-54-76

Beulah Ramey

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Ramey, L. 14-45-081

L. Ramey

Jul 1995

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Ramsay, George Douglas 14-45-082

Major General George Douglas Ramsay

Jun 1985

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Ramsey, Lt. 01-01-02

Lieutenant Ramsey marker

Photo Prints - 3x5 July 1979

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Ramsey, Mary Louise

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper

May 1965

**Randall Blacksmith Shop** 

14-65-208

Manassas first garage built by I. J. Randall in 1911

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Randall, Esther J. Bell

14-35-029

Esther J. Bell Randall, Manassas Telehone Operator, 1904

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 59

Randall, Esther J. Bell

14-38-088

Esther J. Bell Randall at the Manassas Telephone Company switchboard

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x3, p.65

1904

Randall, F. W. (Mrs.)

14-65-263

1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)
Newspaper

Randall, Frederick Linwood Jr.

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Randall, I. J. 14-65-134

I. J. Randall, first fire chief of Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section, p.10)

Newspaper

Randall, I. J.

14-65-208

Manassas first garage built by I. J. Randall in 1911

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Randall, I. J.

14-90-081

I. J. Randall in front of his garage

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 77

Published in Book

Randall, J. I.

14-65-094

Old Manassas Band with Dan Lewis, Danny Bell, J. I. Randall, G. Raymond Ratcliffe, Jeff Conner, Frank May, Wilson Wenrich 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.2)

Newspaper

Randall, J. Ivan

14-15-26

Randall's Garage

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4, p. 35, q.v.

Randall, J. Ivan

14-35-038

J. Ivan Randall and Jesse M. Bell in August 1909 in The Uniform of the Manassas Town Band

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 69

Randall, J. Ivan

14-38-154

J. Ivan Randall and Jesse M. Bell in their Manassas Band uniforms

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.108

1909

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Randall, Kate 14-38-071

Bell's Bakery with Irvin Dodd, Kate Randall, Floyd Bryant, Keirl Bryant and Jesse Bell

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 3x4, p. 55

1911

Randall, Lois Ann 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Randall's Garage 14-65-210

Randall's Garage, J. I. Randall owner talking with Rev. Barnett Grimsley, minister of the Baptist Church 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Randall's Garage 14-65-223

Corner of Quarry & Main Streets, location of Randall's Garage & Saran Burdg Carperter's shop 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.9)

Newspaper ca. 1900

Randle, James 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986 Photo Prints - 9x24

Raney, Marjorie 14-66-179

Michael Dawley, Marjorie Raney and Leslie Dawley May 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Ransdall, Mrs. F. E. 14-39-07

Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39

1921

Ratcliff, Jack 02-08-01

O. J. Fitzwater, Unknown man, Mr. Gardner, Stanley Owens, Governor Lindsay Almond, Jack Ratcliff and Unknown man Board of Supervisors. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Ratcliff, Virginia 14-23-153

"Gay Nineties Group" -- Virginia Ratcliffe, Walser Rohr, Frances Saunders, Kitty Arrington, Gilley Kincheloe & Libby Lunn Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 76

Published in Book

1941

Ratcliffe House, Manassas 07-09-009

Ratcliffe House, Manassas

ca. 1904

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Ratcliffe Insurance 14-28-041

Ratcliffe Insurance

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 28

Published in Book 1970

Ratcliffe, Ann 14-23-189

Osbourn Majorettes: Madeline Leonard, Bobbie Taylor, Ann Ratcliffe, Carol Breeden and Betty Jan Lowe Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96 Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Ratcliffe, Ann

14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Ratcliffe, Ann Walser

14-23-205

Children at swimming dock

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 104

Published in Book

Ratcliffe, G. R.

14-15-30

1923 picture of original Peoples National Bank building with A. A. Hooff, G. R. Ratcliffe, T. H. Lion, L. A. Larkin and M. M. Ellis Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 37, q.v.

Ratcliffe, G. R. 14-15-56

Manassas Town Officials in 1915 G. R. Ratcliffe, C. R. C. Johnson, William Wheeler, E. A. Bland, R. S. Hynson, William H. Brown, Sr, Albert Speiden, Daniel Prescott, T. E. Coleman, E. R. Conner, C. E. Nash, James E. Nelson, R. M. Weir Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT), p. Cover, q.v.

Ratcliffe, G. R.

14-25-135

G. R. Ratcliffe House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 101 Published in Book

Ratcliffe, G. R. "Rat"

14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal

Newspaper

Ratcliffe, G. Raymond

14-40-24

Emily Round, G. Raymond Ratcliffe and Warren E. Coleman selling war bonds Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 52

Ratcliffe, G. Raymond

14-65-094

Old Manassas Band with Dan Lewis, Danny Bell, J. I. Randall, G. Raymond Ratcliffe, Jeff Conner, Frank May, Wilson Wenrich 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.2)

Newspaper

Ratcliffe, George Raymond

14-03-054

George Raymond Ratcliffe, Secretary of the Prince William Bi-Centennial Committee

"The Manassas Journal" 21 Sept 1931

Newspaper

Ratcliffe, Jack

14-23-250

Cleveland Risher, Jack Ratcliffe and E. R. Conner in drag

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 132

Published in Book

Ratcliffe, Jack

14-23-251

Jack Ratcliffe

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 132 Published in Book

Ratcliffe, Judy Parrish

14-23-234

Mrs. Ernestine Royer at Robnel School with Judy Parrish Ratcliffe and Chip Rohr

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 122 Published in Book

Ratcliffe, Mrs. S. Raymond

14-23-194

Mrs. S. Raymond Ratcliffe planting tree

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 98
Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Ratcliffe, R. J. 14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal

Newspaper

Ratcliffe, R. Jackson Mr. and Mrs. home 14-87-12

House in the Hollow home of Mr. and Mrs. R. Jackson Ratcliffe

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media 1954

Ratcliffe, R. Jackson, Mrs. 14-03-382

Young ladies of the Manassas Junior Women's Club:

Mrs. R. Jackson Ratcliffe, Miss Walser Conner, Mrs. Sedrick Saunders, Mrs. Jack Royer, Mrs. Paul Arrington, Mrs. Connie

Kincheloe, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Jr. Manassas Journal, 03 Apr 1942, p.1

Published in Newspaper

Ratcliffe, Raymond 14-23-011

Knights of Pythias

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 6

Published in Book

Ratcliffe, Rose 14-38-140

Wedding of Frances Bushong to Sedrick Saunders with J. Jenkins Davies, Madeline McCoy, Hawes Davies, Rose Ratcliffe, Lowery Saunders, W. Sedrick Saunders, Frances Bushong, Rena Bevans, Jack Merchant, Esther Warren Pattie, Wallace Lynn

and Walser Conner
Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.99

1935

Ratcliffe, Virginia 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

Ratcliffe, Virginia 14-23-205

Children at swimming dock

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 104

Published in Book

Ratcliffe, Virginia 14-23-283

Kiwanis Kapers at Osbourn High School with Gilley Kincheloe, Henrietta Jussaume, Virginia Ratcliffe, Mildred McBryde and

Walser rohy

Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 143

Published in Book

Ratcliffe, Virginia 14-38-147

Gay Nineties singing group with Dot Byrd, Virginia Ratcliffe, Walser Rohr, Frannie Saunders, Kitty Arrington, Gilley Kincheloe

and Libby Lynn

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.104

c. 1943

Ratliff Children 14-32-130

The Ratliff Children

September 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Ratliff Home 14-32-124

Ratliff Home in Brentsville

September 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Ratliff, Bobbie 14-32-453

**Bobbie Ratliff** 

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 734

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Ratliff, Bobbie (Boyd)

14-32-131

Bobbie (Boyd) Ratliff

September 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Ratliff, Paul 14-32-127

Paul Ratliff

September 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Ratliff, Paul 14-32-249

Paul Ratliff

November 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Ray family 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Ray, Gilbert A. 14-45-083

Gilbert A. Ray Jul 2004, Jul 1995

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Ray, Helen 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Read. Gladys Conner (1909-2003) 14-56-08

The Conner Family 1981, p. 26

Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Published in Book

Read, Katie 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Reagan, John H. 14-66-279

Confederate Post Master General John H. Reagan

February 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Real Estate Building, PWC 14-03-115

PWC Real Estate Assessment Office Building, Manassas, Prince William County

Photo Prints - 5x7 10-16-1976

Reale, John Roy 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Reaves, George 14-32-039

George Reaves working in his Brentsville Store

January 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Rector House and blacksmith shop

14-26-067

Rector House and blacksmith shop (2 photos)

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 172

Published in Book

Rector, Charles W.

14-28-118

Rector Construction Company, Inc.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 4 x 4, page 62 (color)

Published in Book 1970

Rector, Julian Sr and Arthur

14-23-012

Rector boys

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 6

Published in Book

Rector, Octavia, Julia and Arthur

14-23-091

Rector and Cross families at West Center Street

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 47

Published in Book

Rector, Warren 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

Red Cross Volunteers 04-01-11

Manassas Red Cross Volunteers

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [3-17-80]

Other Media

Red Cross Volunteers 04-01-53

Red Cross with Dorothy Smith, et. al.

See also photo no. 04-01-11

Other Media

Red Cross volunteers 04-01-53A

Red Cross with Dorothy Smith, et. al.

See also photo no. 04-01-11. Original of photo no. 04-01-53

Photo Prints - 8x10

Red Cross Volunteers 04-01-11A

Manassas Red Cross Volunteers

Original of photo no. 04-01-11.

Photo Prints - 5x7

Red Cross Volunteers 04-01-15A

Nokesville group Red Cross Chapter with Dorothy Smith et. al.

Original of photo no. 04-01-15.

Photo Prints - 3x5

Red Cross Volunteers 04-01-15

Nokesville group Red Cross Chapter with Dorothy Smith et. al.

Photo Prints - 3x5

Red Fence Farm, Gainesville 07-09-055

Red Fence Farm, Gainesville Bell Farm & McCuin Farm

Torn down for Creekside development

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2008

Red House Ordinary 14-26-014

Red House Ordinary

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 49

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Red House Ordinary** 

14-42-10

The Red House Ordinary

Photo published in "Haymarket Virginia" 2006 Calendar (RELIC 975.52732HAY)

**Red House Tavern** 

14-26-110

Red House Tavern

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 263

Published in Book

Red Rooster

14-26-117

Red Rooster

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 271

Published in Book

**Red Rooster Antique Shop** 

14-26-078

Old Pharmacy and Post Office, now Red Rooster Antique Shop

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 183

Published in Book

Red Rooster, Haymarket

07-09-204

Haymarket Pharmacy & Post Office Gossom's Store, Haymarket Red Rooster, Haymarket

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Red School

Sunnyside (Red School)

Surinyside (Red Scribbi)

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6 p.25, q.v.

**Red School Nursery and Garden Center** 

08-06-084

14-34-019

Catharpin School

Now center piece of the Red School Nursery and Garden Center. John Norman photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

May 20, 1977

**Red School Nursery and Garden Center** 

08-06-085

Catharpin School

Now center piece of the Red School Nursery and Garden Center. John Norman photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

May 20, 1977

Red School Nursery and Garden Center

14-66-271

Catharpin School as office for Red School Nursery and Garden Center

December 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

ca 1976

**Redeemer Church of Jesus Christ** 

14-66-197

Outpost Sunday School of Gainesville Methodist Church, Buckland now know as Redeemed Church of Jesus Christ. Two photos.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Redman House & Farm (No. 51, Vol.I; No. 62 & 66, Vol.II)

19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va Photo Prints - 8x10

September 1904

Reeactment, Civil War

07-08-001

14-54-77

Civil War Reenactment, 23 July 2011, 1st Battle of Bull Run [8 photos]

Taken by Mike Veness

Digital Print

23 July 2011

Reed Family

Robert, Sally, Peter and Katherine Reed

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Reed, Chief Bernie

14-38-179

Manassas Police Smilie Hobbs, Clark Nalls, Richard Schultz, Gene Brown, Luther Cox, C. K. Lyles and Chief Bernie Reed with unidentified Cub Scout

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.127

ca. 1950

Reed, Nellie Beach 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Reedy, Cliff 14-23-224

C. S. Johnson, E. T. Johnson and Cliff Reedy at C.S. Johnson Service Station

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 117

Published in Book

Reedy, John Herman 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Reenactment, Civil War 14-03-210

Civil War event at National Battlefield Park, Bull Run on 21 July 2011

Taken by Beverly Veness

Digital Print 21 July 2011

Rees, Catherine 16-01-147-02

Catherine Rees Cemetery Marker, Bethel Lutheran Cemetery Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Reese, Buren 14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson,

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

Reeves Office Supply 14-28-112

Reeves Office Supply

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 60

Published in Book 1970

Reformed Presbyterian Church 05-01-06

All Saints Catholic Church, Manassas, VA

Original building use as All Saints Catholic Church, later sold to Reformed Presbyterian Church

Other Media

Reid House, Brentsville 07-09-212

French Davis Store, Brentsville

ca. mid-1800

Coroner Barbee & Bristow Road

John F. Wolfe House

Anna & Joseph Reid House

Augustus Jacobs House

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Reid, Addison Polk 13-02-23

Addison Polk Reid, enlisted at age of 16 years and was killed in a few weeks. "Think that he belonged to Partisan Rangers" Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Reid, B. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97
Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Reid, Daniel 14-84-02

Daniel Reid, Lucien Davis and Joseph

Xerox copy

Reid, Jack 14-23-071

May Day at Dumfries Elementary School

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 37

Published in Book 1923

Reid, Jack 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Reid, John L. Cpl. 14-92-11

Cpl. John L. Reid, Co. B.

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Reid, Jos. B. 13-02-24

Jos. B. Reid, Co. H, 15th Regiment Calvary. Enlisted Oct 1862 Sergeant. Discharged Apr 1865.

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Reid, Margaret 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Reid, Maria (Dessie) 14-03-431

Maria (Dessie) Reid, b. May 1867 prob. PWC, d. 3 Apr. 1940 in MD

Copy in Reid Family File RELIC

Xerox copy

Reid, Richard A. Lt. 14-92-07

Lt. Richard A. Reid, Co. A

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Reid. Silar L. 16-01-008-03

Silas L. Reid Cemetery marker, Beulah Baptist Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Reid, W. C. 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Reid's Farm (No. 22, Vol.I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Reigler, Kathi and April 14-54-70

Kathi & April Reigler

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Rendon, Carla 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Renner, Marcie 14-45-084

Marcie Renner

Sep 2001

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Renoe, Susan Ann 16-01-255-05

Susan Ann Renoe Cemetery Marker, Cornwell-Fair-Renoe Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

RenoeCemetery 16-01-255

Cornwell/Fair/Renoe Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Retreat, The 14-14-24

"The Retreat/The Shelter" (Woolsey), Haymarket vicinity

Fiche 84 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Reynolds, Guy 14-22-143

Dumfries council members: George Waters, Ed Fraley, Reuel Waters, Randolph Brawner, Guy Reynolds, Nick Katsarelis and

Cecil Garrison

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:138

Reynolds, W. 14-23-130

Quantico Baseball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x6; Page: 65

Published in Book 1940

Reynolds, Wash 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Reza, Tyler J. 14-70-008

Prince William County Criminal Justice Academy Basic Law Enforcement 29th Session graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Rhodes-Gardner House, Hickory Grove

Rhodes-Gardner House, Hickory Grove

6-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

07-09-101

Rhodes, Martha 14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Rhodes, Mrs. James 02-13-18

Teacher and elementary School class

Photo Prints - 8x10 November 11, 1965

Rice, Emmett 14-38-108

Group of boys including Edward Conner, Paul Williams, Herman Lunsford, Bruce Hynson, Paul Bryant, Ellis Cornwell, Floyd Bryant, Emmett Rice, Emmett Cather, Martin Rice, Herman Bryant, Gilbert Merchant, Thornton Cornwell and Jack Lyon

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.78

Rice, J. E. 14-28-116

J. E. Rice Co.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 61

Published in Book 1970

Rice, J. E. store 14-38-082

Western Auto Associate Store owned by J. E. Rice at the corner of East and Center Streets

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 62

1936

Rice, Lydia 14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Rice, Mae 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Rice, Martin 14-38-108

Group of boys including Edward Conner, Paul Williams, Herman Lunsford, Bruce Hynson, Paul Bryant, Ellis Cornwell, Floyd Bryant, Emmett Rice, Emmett Cather, Martin Rice, Herman Bryant, Gilbert Merchant, Thornton Cornwell and Jack Lyon Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.78

Rice, McDougal 02-03-23

McDougal Rice

Three people. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 3x3 February 17, 1966

Rice, McDougal 14-65-179

Judges McDougal Rice & W. W. May

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Rice, Rebecca (Miss.) 14-65-109

Miss Rebecca Rice at Piedmont Dairy Festival, ca. 1935

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Rice, Sara 14-36-38

Women's Society of Christian Service, 25th Anniversary Nov. 1965. Myrtle Mitchell, Helen Eagle, Olive Fisher, Elsia Haddox. Indie Coleman, Kennie Hottle, Betty Johnson, Alverda Parrish, Jessie Blakemore, Mary Compton, Effie Marshall, Lizzie Kit, Ruth Sutphin, Helen Davids Minnie Muddiman, Sara Rice, Pearl Evans.

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 225

Rich family 14-16-01

Louise Brown & Family: Shawn Henderson, Carroll Rich, Corridy Rich, Stephanie Henderson, Louise Brown, Deidre Rich, Marquisha Henderson, Willette Henderson

Digitally scanned Prints

Rich, Judy Ann 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Richards, Rev. Bob 14-23-287

Phillip Harrover with Rev. Bob Richards

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 145

Published in Book 1957

Richmond-Washington Highway 08-01-04

Richmond-Washington Highway, Dumfries, VA. As road appeared in 1919 - now four lanes. Stagecoach Inn is in the background.

Car & houses

Virginia Department of Highways 54-210. PRWMCO - 5

Copy by Allen Ferguson

Photo Prints - 8x10 1919

Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad

14-25-029

Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad, Eastern Prince william

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 36

Published in Book

Richter, Dorothy 14-54-78

**Dorothy Richter** 

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Rickets, Cpt James B. & Fannie

14-52-08

Captain James B. Ricketts & wife Fannie

"Portici, Portrait of a Middling Plantation in Piedmont Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.23

Published in Book

Ricketts, James P. & Fany

14-66-227

Capt. James P. Ricketts and his wife Fanny

March 2014, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag Hay)

Published in Newsletter ca 1865

Ricketts, James, Gen.

14-66-144

Gen. James Ricketts commanded the Union division east of Thoroughfare Gap.

August 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1880s

Rigby, Brad 14-03-419

Students presenting cake to Manassas Centennial Staff.

Published in Newspaper May 1973

Rigney, Sybil 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Riley, ? 14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Riley, Douglas 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Riley, Douglas 14-68-047

Occoquan High School Class of 1932

Hazel Metzger, Evelyn Kidwell, Douglas Riley, Muriel Hicks, Frank Malcolm, Melissa Lacey, Katharine Brawner, William Pearson,

Mildred Hornbaker, Ardis Collins, Myrtle Hensley, Frances Hinton, Russell Bolton, Katherine Pearsons, Louis Hinton.

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 77

Published in Book 1932

Riley, Jane 14-03-344

Jane Riley, visitor services supervisor at the Manassas Museum. Bull Run Observer, February 5, 2016, p. 15

Published in Newsletter 2016

Riley, Joseph Col. 14-70-003

Public Safety Heroes Event

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Volume 2

Published in Newsletter

Riley, Lucy and Frances 14-23-090

Breeden Family

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 46

Published in Book

Riley, Michael 14-32-578

Michael Riley, Brentsville Historic District Site Manager July 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

diy 2013, Dientsville Neighbors (NEERO May DINE)

Published in Newsletter June, 2013

Riley, Mike 14-32-487

Barbara Ziman with Mike Riley and the cooking students in Hasilip/Hall Farmhouse.

December 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Riley, Mrs. 14-13-024

Bethel Woodbridge Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Sara Johnson, Mrs. Ethel Dawson, Mrs. R. S. Hall, Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. Sara Wiglesworth, unknown, Mrs. Deniccoli, Mrs. Ambrose Petallet, unknown, unknown, unknown, Mrs. Ethel Arnold, Mrs.

Willie Marshall, Mrs. Hannah Thompson, Mrs. Riley, Mrs. G. Yorkdale, Miss Allice Webb, agent.

Photo No.: CUL0149 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Riley, Verna Lee 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Rind, Rebecca 14-54-80

Rebecca Rind

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Ringler, Dr. and Mrs. John home 14-87-08

Home of Dr. and Mrs. John Ringler

Newspaper Clipping

Other Media 1957

Ringler, John George, Dr. (Funeral Card) 18-01-13

Dr. John George Ringler (30 Jul 1920 - 24 Jun 1988)

Rinker Hatchery 14-13-015

Rinker Hatchery Prince William Street, Manassas

Photo No.: CUL0041 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) unknown

Rinker, Mr. & Mrs. B. I. 14-13-012

Manassas Hatchery with Mr. & Mrs. B. I. Rinker on Prince William Street

Photo No.: CUL0040 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1926

Rion, Ms. 14-23-214

Manassas JournalMmessenger's contest

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 112

Published in Book

Rippon Lodge 01-02-15

Rippon Lodge gate post

Photo Prints - 3x5 December 1979

Rippon Lodge 01-14-03

Rippon Lodge #6 Woodbridge

Photo Prints - 6x8

Rippon Lodge 01-18-07

Rippon Lodge

Wooden house with three dormers

Photo Prints - 3x5

Rippon Lodge 01-18-08

Rippon Lodge

Park Gatehouse

Photo Prints - 3x5

Rippon Lodge 01-20-02

Rippon Lodge

Slides August 1975

Rippon Lodge 01-20-06

Rippon Lodge

Slides June 1979

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 743

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** 

Description
Compilers Notes
Format
Photo No.
Date Taken

Rippon Lodge
Rippon Lodge
Slides

Rippon Lodge
Rippon Lodge
PRWMCO - 11

Rippon Lodge 08-01-23

View down Neabsco Creek from road behind Rippon Lodge

PRWMCO - 2. Edith M. Sprouse photographer

Photo Prints - 3x3 October 1966

ca. late 1800s

May 2, 1970

Rippon Lodge 08-06-013

Rippon Lodge north face

Thought to be an early picture

Full outside view. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 2, 1970

Rippon Lodge 08-06-014

Rippon Lodge east end H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 2, 1970

Rippon Lodge 08-06-015

Col. Richard Blackburn grave at Rippon Lodge

Photo of metal marker with long unreadable text and brick fence post. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 7x10

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 2, 1970

Rippon Lodge 08-06-016

Rippon Lodge plantation office (small brick building)

Inscribed on reverse of photo: "The building is not old Rippon Lodge". H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 2, 1970

Rippon Lodge 08-06-018

Rippon Lodge Bell in cradle

Was originally the fog bell at Thomas Point Light, 1908, near Annapolis. It is being kept for the Good Shepherd Lutheran Church on Route 638. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 2, 1970

Rippon Lodge 08-06-019

Rippon Lodge

Tunnel view through doorway

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 2, 1970

Rippon Lodge 08-06-020

Rippon Lodge picture of Rose Peter's foot stone, ca. 1690

Stone inscription: "She is gone. Oh, she's gone. To everlasting rest. To Christ and blessed Savior. Who loved sinners best." ca. 1690. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Rippon Lodge 08-06-022

Rippon Lodge painting of Daniel Boone and dog Blue by Jean François Valle of N. Orleans in 1816

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 2, 1970

Rippon Lodge 01-11-02-15

Rippon Lodge Film roll no. 35947

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Rippon Lodge

08-06-017

Admiral Richard B. Black, Rev. Melvin Lee Steadman, Jr. at Rippon Lodge

Schoolhouse in background. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

May 2, 1970

Rippon Lodge

08-06-021

Rippon Lodge Rose Peters Head stone probably ca. 1690

Inscribed on rear of photo: "Rose Peters 1649 headstone. Who she was is not known. The stones removed from the Route 95 right of way. about five years ago at the suggestion of Prince William County Historical Commission members. See Prince William tour book. See p. 103 'Prince William People & Places'"

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 2, 1970

Rippon Lodge

14-03-012

Rippon Lodge

Photo is in color in the "Prince William County Annual Report - 1968"; VA 352.0755 Pri 1968

Xerox copy

Rippon Lodge

14-10-09

Rippon Lodge; old home of the Blackburns, now owned Wade Hampton Ellis.

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

Rippon Lodge

14-14-38

Rippon Lodge, Woodbridge vicinicy

Fiche 86 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Rippon Lodge

14-22-005

Rippon Lodge sketchs

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x2;

Page:18

Rippon Lodge

14-22-103

Rippon Lodge fireplace Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:98

Rippon Lodge

14-22-108

Rippon Lodge in the snow

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 7x7;

Page:101

Rippon Lodge

14-25-013

Rippon Lodge, Leesylvania

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 23

Published in Book

Rippon Lodge

14-28-013

Rippon Lodge

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 7, page 11

Published in Book

1970

Rippon Lodge

14-28-016

Rippon Lodge sun dial

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size:  $3 \times 5$ , page 13 (color)

Published in Book

1970

Rippon Lodge

14-34-031

Rippon Lodge, side view

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x2 p.35, q.v.

Rippon Lodge

14-34-032

Rippon Lodge, front view

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x2 p.35, q.v.

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Rippon Lodge 14-34-033

Rippon Lodge, iron barred window in the basement

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x2 p.36, q.v.

Rippon Lodge 14-47-017

Rippon Lodge (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 27

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Rippon Lodge 14-48-01

Rippon Lodge, Close up of front door and porch

Photo published in: "2008 Calendar", Historic Preservation Division, Prince William County Department of Public Works (RELIC

975.527 Pri)

Published in Book Oct 2007

Rippon Lodge 14-48-06

Rippon Lodge interior view of paneled room

Photo published in: "2008 Calendar", Historic Preservation Division, Prince William County Department of Public Works (RELIC

975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Rippon Lodge 14-48-13

Rippon Lodge stained glass window

Photo published in: "2008 Calendar", Historic Preservation Division, Prince William County Department of Public Works (RELIC

975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Rippon Lodge 14-50-16

Rippon Lodge

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 35

Published in Book ca. 1935

Rippon Lodge 14-58-17

Rippon Lodge, Neabsco [before 1921]

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 96

Published in Book

Rippon Lodge 14-58-18

Rippon Lodge, Neabsco

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 97

Published in Book

Rippon Lodge 14-65-111

Brick entrance pillars at Rippon Lodge

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section",

p.8)

Newspaper

Rippon Lodge 14-65-112

Rippon Lodge

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section",

p.8)

Newspaper

Rippon Lodge 07-08-003

Rippon Lodge

Taken by Beverly Veness

Digital Print 2013

Rippon Lodge 14-83-13

Rippon Lodge in Neabsco, VA

Compact Disc (CD) 1921

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 746

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Rippon Lodge 14-91-035

Rippon Lodge

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Apr. 1969, p. 18

Published in Magazine

Rippon Lodge 14-03-365

Debra Black Ross unveils historic marker at Rippon Lodge with Adm. Richard Blackburn Black, Mrs. Black and Lee Lansing.

Potomac News, Apr 21, 1975

Published in Newspaper

Rippon Lodge Barn 14-58-19

Rippon Lodge, Old Barn, Neabsco

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 97

Published in Book

Rippon Lodge barn, close up 14-83-15

Iron-barred window in old barn at Rippon Lodge

Compact Disc (CD) 1921

Rippon Lodge distillery 14-83-06

Rippon Lodge distillery in Neabsco, VA

Compact Disc (CD) 1921

Rippon Lodge distillery 14-83-09

Rippon Lodge distillery in Neabsco, VA

Compact Disc (CD) 1921

Rippon Lodge Interior 14-03-284

Rippon Lodge Interior

Washington Post, Rotogravure Section, 11 Sep 1938

Newspaper 1938

Rippon Lodge plantation house 14-11-05

Rippon Lodge plantation house; built in 1720 by Colonel Richard Blackburn

Photo copy from "History of Prince William County" (RELIC 975.5 CLA) - in RELIC Locked Case.

Xerox copy

Rippon Lodge RR station 14-83-11

Family group of 6 people, 2 adults, 2 older children and 2 younger children taken at Rippon Lodge RR station.

Compact Disc (CD)

1907-1921

Rippon Lodge, 1796 sketch 14-34-028

Rippon Lodge, 1796 sketch

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6 p.33, q.v.

Rippon Lodge, Woodbridge (Part 1) 07-09-113

Rippon Lodge, Woodbridge (Part 1)

4-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Rippon Lodge, Woodbridge (Part 2) 07-09-114

Rippon Lodge, Woodbridge (Part 2)

4-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Rippon Lodge, Woodbridge (Part 3) 07-09-115

Rippon Lodge, Woodbridge (Part 3)

5-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Rippon School 02-13-12

Rippon School

Photo Prints - 8x10

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Date Taken

Risher, Cleveland 14-23-250

Cleveland Risher, Jack Ratcliffe and E. R. Conner in drag

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 132

Published in Book

**Format** 

Ritenow, Buzzy 14-23-190

Manassas Lumber Co. Little League baseball team: Jimmy Street, Stewart Vetter, Bob Boyd, Harry Bowman, Buddy Allison, Wayne Cox, Freddie Smith, Buzzy Ritenow, Chip Rohr, Butch Smoot, David Lowe, Danny Brooks, Josly Luck, Joe Harris and

arry Carney

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96

Published in Book

Ritter, May Moore 16-01-171-05

May Moore Ritter Cemetery Marker, Buckhall Methodist Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

River Queen 14-23-034

River Queen side wheeler

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 19

Published in Book

River Queen 14-33-08

River Queen Side Wheeler

Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

"River Queen" on Occoquan River 14-06-21

"River Queen" side-wheeler on Occoquan River

Digitally scanned

River View Cottage, Occoquan 14-68-051

River View Cottage, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 80

Published in Book

River View Cottage, Occoquan 14-68-053

Dr. & Mrs. Carlton Lee Starkweather in front of River View Cottage "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 81

Published in Book

Rivero, Amparo 14-03-021

Miss Amparo Rivero engagement to Mr. Thomas Nelson Ransdell The Washington Post, p. 07, 27 Feb 1914 on ProQuest Web Site

Xerox copy 1914

Rivers, Rosemary 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Rixey's, J. F. Farm (No. 33, Vol.I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Roach, W. 16-01-184-05

W. Roach, Swart Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Road grader 14-22-118

Road grader

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:112

Road Scenes 14-17-33

Road Scenes, 1919

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x3; page: 106

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Roanoke Truss Bridge 01-08-08

Roanoke Truss Bridge viewed from below the west side

Photo Prints - 3x5 March 1981

Roanoke Truss Bridge 14-25-083

Roanoke Truss Bridge, Brentsville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 72

Published in Book

Robards, Edmonia R. 10-02-02

Gravestone in cemetery

Headstone reading: "Edmonia R. Robards born in Prince William Co., VA April 6, 1824, died in Columbia, MO March 11, 1909".

This gravestone is located in the Columbia Cemetery, MO.

Photo Prints - 3x5 January 1997

Robbins Family 14-54-82

Shelly, James, Daniel and Matthew Robbins

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Robbins, Larry 14-54-81

Larry Robbins

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Roberson, Mary Ann 02-05-06

Terry Roberson and Mary Ann Roberson and two horses

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Roberson, Terry 02-05-06

Terry Roberson and Mary Ann Roberson and two horses

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Robertson, Mary Bernard 16-01-310-04

Mary Bernard Robertson Cemetery Marker, Little Georgetown Cemetery, Fauquier County

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Robertson, Powhatan Wyndham 16-01-310-03

Powhatan Wyndham Robertson and Margaret Lee Stone Chapman Cemetery Marker, Little Georgetown, Fauquier County

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Robertson, T. B. 16-01-310-06

T. B. Robertson Cemetery marker, Little Georgetown Cemetery, Fauquier Co.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Robey, James N. 14-70-001

Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies Inc.

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Undated assumed to be 2011

Published in Newsletter

Robinson house 14-22-038

Robinson House

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x3;

Page:40

Robinson House 14-55-18

Robinson's house, Bull Run, Virginia

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Robinson House 14-55-19

Robinson's house near center of battlefield, Manassas, Virignia

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 749

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Robinson House 14-55-20

Robinson's house, Bull Run, Virginia

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Robinson House 14-65-060

The Robinson House located on the Bull Run Battlefield

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Robinson House 14-66-260

James Robinson house. Two pictures 1862 and 1900. Sept. 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Robinson House 14-72-53

Robinson House

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), October 2015

Published in Calendar

Robinson House 14-88-073

Robinson House on Manassas National Battlefiled

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Robinson House (No. 78, Vol.II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Robinson State Forest 08-06-139

Robinson State Forest. Gainesville

Picture of forest and C. H. Fernstrom Memorial sign. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative October 3, 1978

Robinson, B. Farm (No. 37, Vol.I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Robinson, B. Osward 14-03-363

B. Osward Robinson and Vicki Dean Lewis. The Journal Messenger, Oct. 12, 1973, p. 13 B

Published in Newspaper

Robinson, Barbara 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Robinson, Carrol 16-02-01

Carrol Robinson House (076-0142)

Xerox copy May 1987

Robinson, F. Leslie Rev. 14-90-040

Trinity Episcopal Church with Rev. F. Leslie Robinson [2 views of the church]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 33

Published in Book

Robinson, Henry Dixson 14-03-189

Henry Dixon Robinson, b. 1830

Copies from Kathy Conover Procci, 6 April 2011 (kcprocci@gmail.com)

Digitally scanned Prints

Robinson, James house 14-38-044

James Robinson house on site of Manassas Battlefield Park

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 36

**Indexed As:** 

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Robinson, Kevin Charles

14-64-107

Kevin Charles Robinson, 1957-1992

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 35

Published in Book

Robinson, Ripley

14-45-085

Ripley Robinson

Sep 1991

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Robinson, Robert

14-64-116

Robert and Tassie Robinson

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 42

Published in Book

Robinson, Susan Ann Frances Reeves

14-03-187

Susan Ann Frances Reeves Robinson, b. 1841

Copies from Kathy Conover Procci, 6 April 2011 (kcprocci@gmail.com)

Digitally scanned Prints ca 1860

Robinson, Susan Ann Frances Reeves

14-03-188

Susan Ann Frances Reeves Robinson

Copies from Kathy Conover Procci, 6 April 2011 (kcprocci@gmail.com)

Digitally scanned Prints aft 1893

Robinson, T. Farm (No. 46 & 47, Vol.I)

19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Robinson, Tassie

14-64-116

Robert and Tassie Robinson

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 42

Published in Book

Robinson, Tommy

14-66-061

Rev. Charles Stewart and Tommy Robinson

July 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

early 20th century

Robinson, Tommy

14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Robnel Estate 14-87-02

Gardens of Robnel Estate owned by Mr. and Mrs. C. Paul Nelson

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media 1955

Robnel house 14-65-119

Old Robnel estates that was torn down

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.12)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Robnet School 14-23-234

Mrs. Ernestine Royer at Robnel School with Judy Parrish Ratcliffe and Chip Rohr

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 122

Published in Book

Roche, Lt. 01-25-28

Co. A, 9th Armored Replacement Battalion, Ft. Knox, KY [with 8 men identified in a group of several 100]

Stored in RELIC Atlas Papers Box

Photo Prints - Other Aug 1945

Rock Ledge 14-68-014

Occoquan Town, with Rock Ledge & Janney Apartments

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 33

Published in Book 1825

Rock ledge [after the fire] 02-21-21

Rockledge [after the fire] (2 slides)

Slides Sep 82

Rock Ledge House 14-68-004

Rock Ledge House, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 16

Published in Book

Rock Ledge Mansion, Occoquan 14-68-067

Rock Ledge Mansion, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 92

Published in Book

Rock Ledge Mansion, Occoquan 14-68-094

Rock Ledge Mansion & Janney Warehouse, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 124

Published in Book

Rock Ledge, Occoquan (late 19th century) 14-68-011

Town of Occoquan, including Mill House, Tyson-Janney Warehouse, First Methodist Church, Alton Hotel, Rock Ledge, and Hammel Hotel (late 19th century)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 26

Published in Book

Rockledge 04-01-38

Rockledge Mansion

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [10-17-80 p. A10]

Other Media

Rockledge 08-01-16

Rockledge, in restoration - Occoquan

PRWMCO - 25. William Edmund Barrett, Washington, DC. photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 October 1974

Rockledge 08-01-17

Rockledge, in restoration - Occoquan

Negative of photo no. 08-01-16. William Edmund Barrett, Washington, DC. photographer

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX" October 1974

Rockledge 08-01-28

Rockledge at Route 123 bridge

PRWMCO - 17. Ross Netherton photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 1966

Rockledge 08-01-29

Rockledge

PRWMCO - 15. Ross Netherton photographer

Photo Prints - 5x8 1966

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

08-01-30 Rockledge

Rockledge, Occoquan from across the river

PRWMCO - 16. Ross Netherton photographer

1966 Photo Prints - 5x8

Rockledge 08-06-196

Rockledge, Occoquan

Large stone house. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 24, 1969

Rockledge 08-06-197

Rockledge, Occoguan

Closer view of empty stone house. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 24, 1969

Rockledge 08-06-198

Rockledge, Occoquan

Stone steps in disrepair. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 24, 1969

Rockledge 08-06-199

Rockledge, Occoguan

Wooden roof of building. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 24, 1969

Rockledge 08-06-200

Rockledge, Occoquan

Interior view of fireplace and collapsing wall. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 24, 1969

Rockledge 08-06-201

Rockledge, Occoquan

Large fireplace and rubble. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 24, 1969

Rockledge 08-06-202

Rockledge, Occoquan

Fireplace with exposed brickwork. Mantle has been removed and evidence of vandalism. H. H. Douglas photographer July 24, 1969

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Rockledge 08-07-22

Occoquan Rockledge

H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides June 13, 1970

Rockledge 01-09-19

Virginia circa 1885. Prominent buildings are the residence Rockledge and Cotton Mill in Occoquan.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Rockledge 01-11-02-05

Rockledge, Occoquan

Rockledge stone house with dormers and red door. Film roll 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Rockledge 01-11-02-06

Rockledge, Occoquan

Rockledge stone house with dormers and red door. Film roll 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Rockledge 08-07-25

Occoquan Rockledge

H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides June 13, 1970

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** Description

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken

Rockledge 14-14-30

Rockledge, Occoquan, Va.

Fiche 85 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Rockledge 14-17-05

John Ballendine's Home, Rockledge, Occoquan, VA

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 39

Rockledge 14-22-010

Rockledge

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 5x7;

Page:20

Rockledge 14-25-037

Rockledge, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 42

Published in Book

Rockledge 14-33-03

Occoquan 1937, Rockledge is int he center of the picture. Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

Rockledge 14-03-126

Rockledge and Mill in Occoquan

Photo Courtesty of Historic Occoquan, Inc.

Xerox copy late 19th century

Rockledge 14-65-116

Rockledge, Occoquan

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section",

p.10)

Newspaper

Rockledge 07-08-005

Rockledge

Taken by Beverly Veness

**Digital Print** 2013

**Rockledge Mansion** 14-47-019

Rockledge Mansion, Occoquan (2 Pictures) "Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 29

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

07-08-004 Rockledge spring

Spring at Rockledge

Taken by Beverly Veness

**Digital Print** 2013

Rockledge, Occoquan 14-06-14

Occoguan mill house and burned mill with Rockledge in background

Digitally scanned

Rockledge, Occoquan 14-34-027

Rockledge, Occoguan

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x4 p.32, q.v.

Rockledge, Occoquan 14-50-41

View of Occoquan with Rockledge

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 117

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Rockledge, Occoquan

14-33-22

Re-Enactment, Occoquan, July 30, 2010 at Rockledge Historic Occoquan Inc. 2007, (RELIC 975.52737 HIS)

In Calendar

Rodgers, Milton

14-36-36

Easter 1996, Milton Rodgers, Dr. John T. Martin, Pete Costello

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 144

Rodriguez, Samuel 14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Rohr, Chip 14-23-190

Manassas Lumber Co. Little League baseball team: Jimmy Street, Stewart Vetter, Bob Boyd, Harry Bowman, Buddy Allison, Wayne Cox, Freddie Smith, Buzzy Ritenow, Chip Rohr, Butch Smoot, David Lowe, Danny Brooks, Josly Luck, Joe Harris and Larry Carney

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96
Published in Book

Rohr, Chip 14-23-234

Mrs. Ernestine Royer at Robnel School with Judy Parrish Ratcliffe and Chip Rohr

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 122 Published in Book

Rohr, Edgar 14-23-223

Edgar Rohr, Dr. Wallace Hook, Roy Dogget and "Preacher" Branch with street sweeper

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 116 Published in Book

14-23-259

Edgar Rohr and Lucy Baynes Johnson

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 136

Published in Book

Rohr, Edgar 14-38-141

Edgar Rohr and Walser Conner on their wedding day

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x6, p.100

1944

Rohr, Edgar 14-03-080

Edgar Rohr

Rohr, Edgar

The Sunday Star (Washington DC), 9 May 1954 - copy filed in RELIC Manassas - Home Tours

Newspaper 1954

Rohr, Edgar 02-21-29

Edgar Rohr & Rohr Museum, Manassas

Slides Jun 84

Rohr, Edgar 14-03-396

Edgar Rohr owner of Rohr's 5 and 10 cent store.

Washington Post 29 Dec 1987 p. c1

Published in Newspaper

Rohr, Edgar and Walser 14-40-30

Newlyweds Edgar and Walser (Conner) Rohr

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 70

Rohr, Edgar E. 14-23-220

∃dgar E. Rohr

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 115
Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Rohr, Edgar Erwin 14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal

Newspaper

Rohr, Edgar Mr. and Mrs. home 14-87-17

Home of Mr. and Mrs. Edgar Rohr at 431 N. West St.

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media

Rohr, Mayor 14-45-086

Mayor Rohr Aug 1986

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Rohr, Museum 02-21-29

Edgar Rohr & Rohr Museaum, Manassas

Slides Jun 84

Rohr, Walser 14-23-153

"Gay Nineties Group" -- Virginia Ratcliffe, Walser Rohr, Frances Saunders, Kitty Arrington, Gilley Kincheloe & Libby Lunn Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 76

Published in Book 1941

Rohr, Walser 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

Rohr, Walser 14-23-283

Kiwanis Kapers at Osbourn High School with Gilley Kincheloe, Henrietta Jussaume, Virginia Ratcliffe, Mildred McBryde and Walser rohy

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 143 Published in Book

Rohr, Walser 14-38-147

Gay Nineties singing group with Dot Byrd, Virginia Ratcliffe, Walser Rohr, Frannie Saunders, Kitty Arrington, Gilley Kincheloe and Libby Lynn

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.104

c. 1943

Rohr, Walser 14-38-178

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company Auxiliary with Eula Bourne, Becky Dowell, Mildred Watts, Goldie Mathias, Lorene Parrish, Eleanor Hynson, Edna Earl Kincheloe, Lois Brown, Henrietta Jussaume, Orma Davis, Bibs Wheeling, Bea Barron, Ruth Slusher, Mattie Parrish and Walser Roaher

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.126

1954

Rohr, Walser 14-45-088

Walser Rohr

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Rohr, Walser & Edgar 14-45-087

Walser & Edgar Rohr

Jul 1996

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Rohr's 5¢ to \$1.00 Store 14-28-110

Rohr's 5¢ to \$1.00 Store

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 60

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Rohr's Museum 14-47-058

Rohr's Museum, Manassas (Interior view)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 76

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Rohr's Store 14-23-209

Rohr's Store window display

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 106

Published in Book

Rohr's Store 14-38-077

Rohr's Store with adjacent Rohr's Museum

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 59

1948

Rohr's Store 14-38-078

Rohr's Store interior

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p. 59

Rohr's Store 14-90-125

Rohr's 5¢ and \$1 Store [exterior and interior views]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 68

Published in Newsletter

Roland Building 14-88-067

Roland Building, Haymarket

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Roland Building, Haymarket 07-09-018

Roland Building, Haymarket

14950 Washington St., Haymarket

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Roland, Edmund and William 14-26-101

Edmund and William Roland (2 photos)

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 214

Published in Book

Rolins Store, Bristow 07-09-079

Rolins Store, Bristow

2-Photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Rollin's Barn, Bristow 07-09-067

Rollin's Barn, Bristow

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2001

Rollin's Home, Bristow 07-09-069

Rollin's Home, Bristow

2-photos

**Bristow Road** 

Photo Prints - 4x6

1997

Rollins Farm, outbuildings 14-88-053

Rollins Farm, outbuildings

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Rollins, Al 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Rollins, Deputy Sheriff John

08-06-071

**Buckland Tavern Auction** 

Thomas O. Beane is on the far left on stair landing with Deputy Sheriff John Rollins on the porch.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative August 25, 1977

Rollins, Helen 02-05-01

Helen Rollins and ducks Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 August 8, 1968

Rollins, James D. 13-02-46

James D. Rollins

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Rollins, John 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Rollins, Joseph, Phillip & Ralph

14-20-003

Rollins Brothers (Joseph, Phillip & Ralph)

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x5; Page: 12

Rollins, Joseph, Phillip & Ralph

14-44-28

Joseph, Phillip & Ralph Rollins, p. 118

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)
Published in Book

Rollins, R. L. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Rollins, Robert 14-26-073

Haymarket Baseball Team: Smith Garrison, Jim Senseney, Ray McCuin, Jim Day Harrover, Jack Lightner, Calvin Herold, Ernest McCuin, Bill Garrett, Robert Rollins

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 177

Published in Book

Rollins, Roger 14-77-02

PWC Motor Cycle Squad

Patomac News Newspaper (11 May 1990)

Xerox copy 1970

Rollins, Veronica 02-05-02

Fair entry Miss Veronica Rollins and goat

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 August 8, 1968

Rolls-Jewell Log House 14-25-026

Rolls-Jewell Log House, Woodbridge

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 33 Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description **Compilers Notes**  Photo Collection Index Photo No. Date Taken

Rorabaugh, F. C.

14-01-04

F. C. Rorabaugh, Sheriff

Photo donated by Allen Barbee of Warrenton, VA who is the grandson of Charles Andrew Barbee, Sheriff of Prince William County during prohibition

Photo Prints - 5x7

Rorabaugh, F. C.

14-03-320

Prominent Men of Prince William: C. E. Nicol, H. M. Clarkson, Thos. H. Lion, Jas. E. Herrell, W. C. Wagener, Wm. E. Lipscomb, Edwin Nelson, J. B. T. Thornton, F. C. Rorabaugh, R. H. Hooe, and James M. Barbee. (drawings)

The Manassas Journal, 10 Sept. 1904

Xerox copy

**Format** 

Rorabaugh, Mr.

14-65-259

Ewell Camp No. 16, Confederate Veterans of Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

**Rose Hill Cemetery** 

16-01-002

Rose Hill Cemetery (3 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Rose, Pete Jr. baseball player

07-05-02

Pete Rose, Jr.

Additional photos are stored separately. Shirley Ann Underwood photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

June & July 24, 1994

Rose, Van Don

16-01-251-01

Van Dorn Rose Cemetery Marker, Keys-Molair Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Roseberry

14-29-03

Richard Roseberry

Collection of Edwin S. & William Haslett Roseberry, 820 Beverly Dr., #302, Charlottesville, VA 22911

Digitally scanned Prints

Roseberry Barn

07-09-041

Roseberry Barn, Manassas

5-photos

1800 Signal Hill Road

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Roseberry, "Junior"

14-76-47

Jimmy and Rita McBride with "Junior" Roseberry

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.120

Published in Book

Roseberry, Albert

14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

1898

Roseberry, Edwin A.

Edwin A. Roseberry

14-29-04

Collection of Edwin S. & William Haslett Roseberry, 820 Beverly Dr., #302, Charlottesville, VA 22911

Digitally scanned Prints

Roseberry, Joseph W.

14-29-01

Joseph W. Roseberry, born July 10, 1794

Collection of Edwin S. & William Haslett Roseberry, 820 Beverly Dr., #302, Charlottesville, VA 22911

Digitally scanned Prints

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Roseberry, Kite

14-03-043

Members of the Manassas High School basketball team (later to become Osbourn High School) in 1938 included from the left Eugene Curtis, William Knox Harry Parrish, Dee Vetter, Kite Roseberry, Guy Bowers, Marvin Gillum and Dick Haydon Potomac News 30 May 2006, p. A3 & Manassas Journal Messenger, 30 May 2006, p. A3

Newspaper

Roseberry, Kite

14-76-03

Kite Roseberry with his corn.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.7

Published in Book

Roseberry, Kite

14-76-04

Members of the Veterans Forrestry Judging team J. C. Huffman, instructior, Robert Beahm, Kite Roseberry, Lou Foster, and Harry Swan, instructor.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.8

Published in Book

Roseberry, Kite, Mrs.

14-76-09

Mrs. Kite Roseberry with vegetable basket

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.25

Published in Book

Rosemont

14-34-112

Rosemont, house and kitchen

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x3, p.115, q.v.

Rosemount 14-87-11

"Rosemount" home of Mr. and Mrs. Charles W. Lewis

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media 1954

**Rosenberry Virginia Gouldion** 

14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Rosenwald Fund School

Manley School

14-41-07

Collection of 3 photographs. Includes information from the Fisk University Rosenwald Fund card File Database.

1920s

Rosenwald Fund School

14-41-08

Second Brown School, Manassas School

Collection of 2 photographs. Includes information from Fisk University Rosenwald Fund Card File Database.

1926

Rosenwald, Julius

14-32-546

Julius Rosenwald, established program for standardizing school buildings for black students.

February 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Ross, Bud 14-66-206

The Lawn, home to Mr. & Mrs. Bud Ross since 1965.

October 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

2013

Ross, Debra Black

14-03-365

Debra Black Ross unveils historic marker at Rippon Lodge with Adm. Richard Blackburn Black, Mrs. Black and Lee Lansing. Potomac News, Apr 21, 1975

Published in Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Ross, Todd 14-45-089

Todd Ross NNov 2001

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Roszel, Francis 14-23-219

Francis Roszel and Virginia Kline at Rohr's Store

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 114

Published in Book 1958

Rothwell, Douglas Earl 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Round Top 14-34-038

Round Top, portion of Leesylvania

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6 p.39, g.v.

Round Top 14-03-247

Mr. & Mrs. R. B. Sullivan and Mrs. Nancy Posey at Round Top ca 1920. Photo taken by J. Harry Shannon in the collection of the

DC Historical Society.

Article in "the Sunday Star, Nov. 7, 1920, part 4

Digitally scanned Prints

Round Top 14-83-02

Round Top house in Neabsco, VA

Compact Disc (CD) 1920

Round, Emily 14-40-24

Emily Round, G. Raymond Ratcliffe and Warren E. Coleman selling war bonds Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 52

Round, G. C. 14-27-14

Mr. G. C. Round, G. P. Phenix and T. J. Jones at Prince William Court House

Photos at httn://mcgregor.lib.virginia.edu/davis

Oct 1917

Round, George C. 14-66-037

At the peace Jubilee held in Manassas on July 21, 1911, Col. Edmund Berkeley representing the Ewell Camp of the Confederate Veterans, and Lt. George C. Round represented the Manassas Picket Post of Grand Army of the Republic.

February 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Round, George Carr 01-11-01-12

George Carr Round Plague

Manassas Historical Committee plaque. Film roll no. 35946

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Round, George Carr 01-12-16

Col. Edward Burkley and George C. Round

Photo on a display panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

Round, George Carr 01-12-20

Headquarters Manassas National Jubilee - banner

Photo display on panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

Round, George Carr 14-15-03

George Carr Round

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size2x3, p. 23, q.v.

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index
Format Photo No. Date Taken

Round, George Carr

14-15-04

The Bennett home, now destroyed, was located on Bennett Street. Here lived Mr. Round with his wife, the former Emily Bennett. Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x3, p. 23, q.v.

Round, George Carr

14-17-24

George Carr Round in 1864

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x4; page: 98

Round, George Carr

14-17-26

Lt. Col. Edmund Berkeley & George Carr Round with Jubilee Banner

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x3; page: 100

Round, George Carr

14-22-043

George Carr Round in Signal Corps uniform

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 5x7; Page:46

Round, George Carr

14-22-048

George Carr Round and others in front of the White House

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:53

ca 1919

Round, George Carr

14-35-040

Headquarters Banner for The Manassas Peace Jubilee with Lt.Colonel Edmund Berkeley and Lt. George Carr Round Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 3x3, p. 70

Round, George Carr

14-38-046

Manassas National Jubilee of Peace banner with George Carr Round and Lieutenant Colonel Edmund Berkeley Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL) photo size 4x4, p. 37

1911

Round, George Carr

14-40-06

George Carr Round in his lieutenant's uniform

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x6, p. 16

Round, George Carr

14-38-166

George Carr Round

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x7, p.119

1910

Round, George Carr

14-03-103

George Carr Round, Citizen of Century "Journal Messenger Newspaper", 30 April 1973, p. 1 Clipping filed in RELIC "Notable Persons"

Round, George Carr

14-45-090

George Carr Round

Jan 1995. Oct 1984

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Round, George Carr

14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Round, George Carr

14-85-09

Group photo at memorial cannon: George P. Phenix (1863-1930) George Carr Round (1839-1918) Thomas Jesse Jones (1873-1950)

Published on Web Site

October, 1917

Indexed As: **Photo Collection Index** Description **Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** Round, George Carr 14-66-328 Lt. George Carr Round in his Union Army Signal Corps unifore. October 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY) Published in Magazine 1864 Round, George Carr Lt. 14-66-324 Lt. George Carr Round, National Peace Jubilee October 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY) Published in Magazine Round, George Mrs. 14-65-263 1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8) Newspaper Round, Mrs. George C. 14-13-028 Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu Compact Disc (CD) May 1938 Round, Mrs. George C. 14-39-07 Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, , Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39 1921

Round, Roswell 14-65-202

Members of the Manassas High School track team

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.10)

1913

Newspaper

Rousseau, Robert F. 14-91-023

Robert F. Rousseau, Neabsco District of School Board

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Feb. 1969, p. 9

Published in Magazine

Route #1 at Opitz Rd. 02-21-26

US Route #1 at Opitz Rd.

Slides Sep 82

Route #1 Bridge, Occoquan 02-21-70

Occoquan - Route #1 Bridge (aerial view)

Slides

Route #15 at Interstate 66 02-21-53

Interstate 66 at Route #15, aerial

Slides

Route #234 02-21-17

Route #234

Slides Sep 82

Route #234 02-21-24

Lake Jackson at Route #234

Slides Sep 82

Route #234 02-21-64

Route #234, aerial

Slides

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 763

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index

Description **Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** Route #234 at Godwin Drive 02-21-54 Godwin Drive at Route #234, aerial Slides Route #234 at Interstate 66 02-21-63 Route #234 at I-66, aerial (3 slides) Slides Route #234 at Interstate 95 02-21-36 Interstate 95 at Route #234, aerial (6 slides) Slides Oct 87 01-08-04 **Route 28 Steel Truss Bridge** Steel truss bridge on route 28, viewed from the northeast Photo Prints - 3x5 July 1970

Route 619 Steel Truss Bridge 01-08-07

Steel truss bridge on route 619, view of the east side of superstructure

Photo Prints - 3x5 March 1981

Routh Robbins Realtors 14-28-148

Routh Robbins Realtors

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 76

Published in Book 1970

Royer, Ernestine 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

Royer, Ernestine 14-23-234

Mrs. Ernestine Royer at Robnel School with Judy Parrish Ratcliffe and Chip Rohr

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 122

Published in Book

Royer, J. P. home 14-87-05

Mrs. J. P. Royer readies some planting for Garden Tour

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media 1957

Royer, Jack, Mrs. 14-03-382

Young ladies of the Manassas Junior Women's Club:

Mrs. Ř. Jackson Ratcliffe, Miss Walser Conner, Mrs. Sedrick Saunders, Mrs. Jack Royer, Mrs. Paul Arrington, Mrs. Connie

Kincheloe, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Jr.

Manassas Journal, 03 Apr 1942, p.1

Published in Newspaper

Royer, Pat 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Rudacillar, Isaac Pvt. 14-92-18

Pvt. Isaac Rudacillar, Co. D.

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Rudacillar, Philip Pvt. 14-92-19

Pvtg. Philip Rudacillar, Co. D.

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Ruff, Larry C. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Ruffner Public School** 

14-15-38

Ruffner Public School Number 1

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 4x4, p. 45, q.v.

**Ruffner Public School** 

14-03-044

An early photograph of the students at Ruffner Public School No. 1, Manassas

Potomac News 30 May 2006, p. A3 & Manassas Journal Messenger, 30 May 2006, p.A3

Newspaper

**Ruffner School** 

01-12-08

Ruffner School, Manassas, VA (from postcard)

Photo on a display panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

**Ruffner School** 

14-15-37

Ruffner Public School 1890 and historical marker with Joseph J. Johnson, Fred Hynson and C. A. Sinclair, Sr. Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 4x5, p. 43, q.v.

Ruffner School

14-25-096

Ruffner School, Manassas (marker)

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 80

Published in Book

Ruffner school

14-34-091

Ruffner school historic marker

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6, p.89, q.v.

Ruffner school

14-34-092

Ruffner public school, 1890 with students identified

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6, p.90, q.v.

**Ruffner School** 

14-35-017

Ruffner School build in 1872 demolished in 1930

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x2, p. 33

**Ruffner School** 

14-37-41

The Ruffner School, in a postcard view, c. 1905

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 3x3, p. 139

**Ruffner School** 

14-37-42

The Ruffner School in 1890

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 3x3, p. 140

Ruffner School

4-38-05

Ruffner School with train

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 44

1900

**Ruffner School** 

14-38-106

Ruffner School Number One

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.77

**Ruffner School** 

14-40-17

Ruffner School with Southern Rail locomotive

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 41

1900

**Ruffner School** 

14-38-107

Ruffner School with students and teachers

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.78

1890

Page 765

**Ruffner School** 

10/25/2021

14-90-015

Ruffner School No. 1, opened in 1872 at Peabody and Center Streets.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 18

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Ruffner School 14-90-016

Ruffner School Manassas, with building wings.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 18

Published in Book

Ruffner School Building 05-01-18

Ruffner School Building post card

Other Media

Ruffner, Dora Rebecca 14-95-01

George McCoy Colvin and Dora Rebecca Ruffner shortly after their marriage.

Published on Web Site

Rufner School 14-65-184

Rufner School

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Continue", p. 1)

Section", p.1)

Newspaper

Runaldue Family 14-23-116

Runaldue and Breeden family reunion

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 59

Published in Book

Runaldue, Richard Martin 07-09-031

Godfrey-Runaldue House & Farm, Manassas

Richard Martin Runaldue

4-Photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Rusling, James Fowler 14-32-529

Brigadier General James Fowler Rusling, April 14, 1834 - April 1, 1918

August 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Russel, Eddie 14-13-119

Jamestown 4-H camp crafts, Eddie Russel shows how to weave bottoms in stools

Photo No.: CUL0112 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1930-39

Russel's Store, Canova 03-01-28

Inside view of Prince William Bookmobile at Russel's Store, Canova

Photo Prints - 5x5 June 25, 1953

Russel's Store, Canova 03-01-26

Prince William County Bookmobile at Russel's Store, Canova

Photo Prints - 5x5 June 25, 1953

Russell Barn 14-03-374

Russell Barn near Dale City, drawing by Gaussiran.

Potomac News, Oct. 8, 1976, p. B 3

Published in Newspaper

Russell Farm 14-47-066

Russell Farm on Minnieville Road (later converted into a restuarant) "Prince William County. Then & Now" p. 92

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Russell Store 14-88-092

Russell Store at Canova

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site 2010

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Russell, G. C. 14-22-085

Political rally with Judge William May, G. C. Russell and Mr. Gallagher

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:83

11 July 1959

Russell, Janet 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Russell, Louise 14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical

information for various people in the photo]

Published in Newsletter ca. 1912

Russell, Mr. & Mrs. G. C. home

14-22-086

Bethel home of Mr. & Mrs. G. C. Russell

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:83

Russell, Ms. 14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical

information for various people in the photo]

Published in Newsletter ca. 1912

Russell, S. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Russell, Sammy 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob

Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Russell's Store, Canova 07-09-150

Russell's Store, Canova

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Rust Family Home 14-88-026

Rust Family Home

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Rust House, Haymarket 07-09-086

Rust House, Haymarket

5-Photos

Route 55 at Route 15

Photo Prints - 4x6 25 Jan 1999

Rust, Albert 14-26-075

Albert Rust

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 178

Published in Book c. 1920

Rust, Albert and Wilhemina 14-26-112

Former homeof Mayor Mason Picket and Albert and Wilhemina Rust

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 265

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Rust, Anne Hooe 08-01-02

Dedication of Stonewall Jackson monument at Manassas Battlefield. Stonewall Jackson's Granddaughter Anne Hooe Rust, Governor Price of Virginia, Senator John W. Rust.

Four people and statue PRWMCO - 3 (1 of 2)

Photo Prints - 8x10

ca. 1940

Rust, Anne Hooe 08-01-24

Dedication of Stonewall Jackson Monument at Manassas Battlefield. Stonewall Jackson's Granddaughter Anne Hooe Rust, Governor Price of Virginia and Senator John W. Rust.

Same as photo no. 08-01-02. PRWMCO - 3

Photo Prints - 3x5 ca. 1940

Rust, Breckinridge, Billy and Tulloss

14-26-103

19-01

Breckinridge, Billy and Tulloss Rost (3 photos)

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 215

Published in Book

Rust, Captain Farm, Barn & House (No. 8, Vol.I)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Rust, Ester Ann 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Rust, J. R. Capt 15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Rust, John 14-26-069

John Rust

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 174

Published in Book

Rust, Senator John W. 08-01-02

Dedication of Stonewall Jackson monument at Manassas Battlefield. Stonewall Jackson's Granddaughter Anne Hooe Rust, Gov. Prince of Virginia, Senator John W. Rust.

Four people and statue

PRWMCO - 3 (1 of 2)

Photo Prints - 8x10 ca. 1940

Rust, Senator John W. 08-01-24

Dedication of Stonewall Jackson Monument at Manassas Battlefield. Stonewall Jackson's Granddaughter Anne Hooe Rust, Governor Price of Virginia and Senator John W. Rust.

Same as photo no. 08-01-02. PRWMCO - 3

Photo Prints - 3x5 ca. 1940

Ryan, N. E. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Rychlik, Nick 14-66-174

Retired Navy Capt. Jim Porter, President of The Freedom Museum Board and Nick Rychlik.

April 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Ryons Dam, Power House 14-03-176

Ryons Dam Power House on the Occoquan Reservoir

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 31

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Digital Print Nov 2010

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

S. S. Freestone 14-22-163

S. S. Freestone, excursion ship interior of bar

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:156

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 14-25-054

Sacred Heart Catholic Church, Hoadly

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 51

Published in Book

Sacred Heart Catholic Church, Hoadley 07-09-205

Sacred Heart Catholic Church, Hoadley

6430 Token Road

Photo Prints - 4x6

Sadd, W. C. 14-03-070

W. C. Sadd

"The Manassas Journal" 21 Sept 1931 and 24 Sept. 1931 p. 9

Newspaper

Sadd, Walter 14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal.

Newspaper

Sadd, Walter 14-67-16

Judges admiring the prize-winning entry of 4-H member Walter Sadd, at the dairy show in Nokesville.

Published in Magazine

Saffer, Bobby 14-76-08

Bobby Saffer and his 785-pound sow.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.25

Published in Book

Sampson, Minnie 14-23-091

Rector and Cross families at West Center Street

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 47

Published in Book

Samsky, Fay 14-32-411

Brentsville School 2009 Class Reunion

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Samsky, Fay (Golladay) 14-32-236

2007 Brentsville School Reunion

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Samsky, Faye 14-32-005

Students attending the 77th school reunion, September 10, 2005

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Sander House, Alvey- 14-88-095

Alvey-Sanders house at Catharpin

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Sanders & Jacobs's Store 14-03-086

Sanders & Jacobs's Store, interior view (Drawing)

Manassas Journal, 21 May 1897, p.3

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index

Description **Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** Sanders Farm (No. 21, Vol.I) 19-01 Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904 Sanders Farm, Bristow 07-09-020 Sanders Farm, Bristow Compton Farm, Bristow 11725 Gallop Lane Photo Prints - 4x6 1997 07-09-138 Sanders House, Catharpin Sanders House, Catharpin Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2001 Sanders Lane, 3200 07-09-145 Gwatkin House, Catharpin-Woolsey 4-photos 3200 Sanders Lane McCarren House Photo Prints - 4x6 2000 Sanders Road, 4604 07-09-146 Eicher House, Catharpin 4-photos 4604 Sanders Road Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2001

Sanders, Alexander Bennett (Ben)

Alexander Bennett (Ben) Sanders, baseball player, 1865-1930 December 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY) Published in Magazine

Sanders, Carrol & Walter

14-23-042

14-66-271

Catharpin's Baseball Team of 1913

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 23
Published in Book

Sanders, Mrs. Walter

14-39-07

Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39

1921

Sanders, Walter

14-39-12

Manassas "White Rose" Baseball team with Bernard Trimmer, Walter Sanders, Allison Hooff, Ralph Larsen, Noel Lynn, Sr., Walker Merchant, Roland Utterback, Willard Perason, Wilbur Saunders, Clement Cornwell, Laycock, Billy Bryant, Charles Trimmer, Raymond Davis, Alton Mills, Bill Utterback and "Brother" Compton

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 77

Sanford, Billy 14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Sanford, Billy 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986 Photo Prints - 9x24

Sanford, Roger 14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

**Sanitary District Plant, Greater Manassas** 

02-17-24

Greater Manassas Sanitary District Plant

Photo Prints - 8x10

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 770

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

02-17-25

Sanitary District Water Pollution Control Facility

Greater Manassas Sanitary District Water Pollution Control Facility

Photo Prints - 8x10

Sanitary District Water Pollution Control Facility 02-17-26

Greater Manassas Sanitary District Water Pollution Control Facility

Photo Prints - 8x10

Sanitation Department Treatment Plant 02-17-27

Man at water plant

Photo Prints - 8x10 1968 Annual Report

Sanitation Department Treatment Plant 02-17-28

New Treatment Plant Laboratory

Man in a laboratory

Photo Prints - 8x10

Sanitation Department Treatment Plant 02-17-29

Sanitation Department Greater Manassas Treatment Plant Lab

Photo Prints - 8x10 1968 Annual Report

Santmyers, Isaac F. Pvt. 14-92-20

Pvt. Isaac F. Santmyers, Co. D.

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Sarles, Viola 14-38-132

Eastern College women athletes with Jack Morgan, Thelma Wolfe, Thelma Bell, Lucille Dorough, Dessie Nichols and Viola Sarles.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.94

Sauls, Robert Lee 14-65-032

Robdert Lee Sauls

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)
Newspaper

Saunders, F. H. 08-01-09

F. H. Saunders store at Catharpin. Now owned by Jack Alvey, 1953

National Archives #77-AB-25-24. PRWMCO - 18

Photo Prints - 8x10

Saunders, Frances 14-23-136

Frances Saunders & Evelyne Merchant

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 67
Published in Book

Saunders, Frances 14-23-153

"Gay Nineties Group" -- Virginia Ratcliffe, Walser Rohr, Frances Saunders, Kitty Arrington, Gilley Kincheloe & Libby Lunn Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 76

Published in Book

1941

Saunders, Frances 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102
Published in Book

Saunders, Frannie 14-38-147

Gay Nineties singing group with Dot Byrd, Virginia Ratcliffe, Walser Rohr, Frannie Saunders, Kitty Arrington, Gilley Kincheloe and Libby Lynn

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.104

c. 1943

Indexed As:

Description **Compilers Notes**  **Photo Collection Index** Format Photo No. Date Taken

Saunders, Hazel 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

June 1949

Saunders, Herb 14-03-041

In 1939, Herb Saunders, shown at the left, was hired to come to the high school to coach and teach and he immediately - even before his first paycheck - started to raise money for football uniforms and formed the first-ever formally recognized footbal team in the county.

Potomac News 30 May 2006, p. A3 & Manassas Journal Messenger, 30 May 2006, p. A3

Newspaper

14-38-140 Saunders, Lowery

Wedding of Frances Bushong to Sedrick Saunders with J. Jenkins Davies, Madeline McCoy, Hawes Davies, Rose Ratcliffe, Lowery Saunders, W. Sedrick Saunders, Frances Bushong, Rena Bevans, Jack Merchant, Esther Warren Pattie, Wallace Lynn and Walser Conner

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.99

1935

Saunders, Sedrick 14-38-074

Bushong Grocery Store with Joseph Bushong, Sedrick Saunders and John Waters

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 57

1932

Saunders, Sedrick, Mrs.

Young ladies of the Manassas Junior Women's Club:

Mrs. R. Jackson Ratcliffe, Miss Walser Conner, Mrs. Sedrick Saunders, Mrs. Jack Rover, Mrs. Paul Arrington, Mrs. Connie Kincheloe, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Jr.

14-03-382

Manassas Journal, 03 Apr 1942, p.1

Published in Newspaper

Saunders, Tommy 14-45-091

**Tommy Saunders** 

Apr 2007

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Saunders, W. Sedrick 14-38-140

Wedding of Frances Bushong to Sedrick Saunders with J. Jenkins Davies, Madeline McCoy, Hawes Davies, Rose Ratcliffe, Lowery Saunders, W. Sedrick Saunders, Frances Bushong, Rena Bevans, Jack Merchant, Esther Warren Pattie, Wallace Lynn and Walser Conner

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.99

1935

Saunders, Walter Mrs.

14-65-263 1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8) Newspaper

Saunders, Wilbur 14-39-12

Manassas "White Rose" Baseball team with Bernard Trimmer, Walter Sanders, Allison Hooff, Ralph Larsen, Noel Lynn, Sr., Walker Merchant, Roland Utterback, Willard Perason, Wilbur Saunders, Clement Cornwell, Laycock, Billy Bryant, Charles Trimmer, Raymond Davis, Alton Mills, Bill Utterback and "Brother" Compton

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 77

Sayers, Nettie 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

10/25/2021 Page 772 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Sayers, Newton & Annie Allen Family

14-03-314

Newton & Annie Allen Sayers and their children, Nettie Virginia, Mary, Charlotte, Benjamin plus two children not identified by name but assumed to be Robert and Blanche (from the 1900 Census). [Rebecca was born about 1892]

Donated by Shonda Sayers Feather, Nov 2015

Digitally scanned Prints

ca 1887

Saylor, Connie Dianne (Wolfe)

14-32-215

Connie Dianne (Wolfe) Saylor

June 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

**Saylors Park Nursery Train** 

14-23-167

Saylors Park Nursery train with Wayne and Wendell Kohn and David and Carl Crouch

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 84

Published in Book

Scallan, Judy Ann

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Scarber, Richard T.

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Scarlet, John

15-01-01

Gravestones of Martin Scarlet and John Scarlet at site of former Deep Hole Plantation

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Scarlet, John

15-01-02

Gravestones of Martin Scarlet and John Scarlet at site of former Deep Hole Plantation

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Scarlet, John

15-01-03

Gravestones of Martin Scarlet and John Scarlet at site of former Deep Hole Plantation

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Scarlet, John

15-01-06

Gravestones of John Scarlet at site of former Deep Hole Plantation

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Scarlet, John

14-34-030

John Scarlet, son of Martin Scarlet, grave stone

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x2 p.34, q.v.

Scarlet, Martin

15-01-01

Gravestones of Martin Scarlet and John Scarlet at site of former Deep Hole Plantation

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Scarlet, Martin

15-01-02

Gravestones of Martin Scarlet and John Scarlet at site of former Deep Hole Plantation

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Scarlet, Martin

15-01-0

Gravestones of Martin Scarlet and John Scarlet at site of former Deep Hole Plantation

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Scarlet, Martin

15-01-04

Gravestones of Martin Scarlet at site of former Deep Hole Plantation

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Scarlet, Martin

15-01-05

Gravestones of Martin Scarlet at site of former Deep Hole Plantation

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Scarlet, Martin 14-14-39

Gravestone of MartinScarlet, near Woodbridge

Fiche 86 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Scarlet, Martin 14-34-029

Martin Scarlet's grave stone

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x2 p.34, q.v.

Scarlet, Martin 14-50-21

Martin 'Scarlit' Gravestone

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 44

Published in Book 1935

Scarton, Bennie 14-23-290

Bennie Scarton, Jr.

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 147

Published in Book 1969

Scarton, Bennie 14-65-025

Bennie Scarton

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Schaefer, Luella 14-68-013

Luella Schafer and Gordon McMahon on Occoquan Bridge "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 32

Published in Book

Schmidt, Edward 14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011 Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Schock, Joseph & Carlene 14-54-83

Joseph & Carlene Schock

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Schockley, Renee 14-32-538

Renee Schockley and Mark Hedges

December 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

School 14-22-074

One room school in 1930s

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:75

School Building 14-15-35

Old school building, moved to 9508 Liberty Street

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4,p. 42, q.v.

School Building, Occoquan 14-68-028

Occoquan School Building on Commerce Street

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 61

Published in Book

School bus 14-37-01

An early Prince William County School bus

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 37

School, Manassas Agricultural 14-85-03

Manassas Agricultural School (Long View)

Published on Web Site October, 1917

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 774

Indexed As: Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** School, Manassas Agricultural 14-85-02 Manassas Agricultural School Published on Web Site October, 1917 School, Manassas Industiral 14-85-06 Manassas Industrial School, Campus Published on Web Site October, 1917 School, Manassas Industrial 14-85-04 Manassas Industrial School, agricultural display (2 photos) Published on Web Site October, 1917 School, Manassas Industrial 14-85-05 Manassas Industrial School dairy herd Published on Web Site October, 1917 School, Manassas Industrial 14-85-07 Manassas Industrial School, Silo under construction Published on Web Site October, 1917 14-85-08 School, Manassas Industrial

Manassas Industrial School, Poultry Houses (interior & exterior views)

Published on Web Site October, 1917

School, North Fork 14-66-063

The North Fork School, built by members of Thoroughfare's African-American community was opened in 1885 and closed in

August 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

School, Occoquan Elementary

14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical information for various people in the photo]

> Published in Newsletter ca. 1912

School, Occoquan's first Public School 14-68-083

Occoquan's first public school

"Occoguan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 115

Published in Book

School, Osborn Manassas 07-09-003

Osborn School, Manassas

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Schoolbred, Jack 14-32-511

Jack Schoolbred

April 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Schooners, Civil War 14-50-05

Schooners passing Confederate Batteries

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 12

Published in Book

Schultz, George 14-23-026

Wedding party of George Schultz and Beula Kincheloe with Dr. & Mrs. Small, Mr. Young, Viola D. Proffitt, Mabel Kincheloe, Clifford B. Bear Sr., O. P. Waters Jr, Virginia Conner and Gladys Wine

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 13 Published in Book

Schultz, George 14-38-155

Wedding of George Schultz and Beula Kincheloe at Trinity Episcopal Church

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.112

c. 1915

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Schultz, Richard 14-38-179

Manassas Police Smilie Hobbs, Clark Nalls, Richard Schultz, Gene Brown, Luther Cox, C. K. Lyles and Chief Bernie Reed with unidentified Cub Scout

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.127

ca. 1950

Schumaker, Frances Ann 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Schwartz, Helen Veronica 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Scites, Hazel and Ronald 14-22-140

Hazel and Ronald Scites, Mary and Wilmer Porter and Gwendolyn and Clyde Washington

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x4;

Page:139

Scites, James 14-23-296

Cecil Garrison and James Scites

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 149

Published in Book

Scooner, Occoquan River 14-06-20

Occoquan River with double masted scooner

Digitally scanned

Scott, A. D. 14-76-18

Joe Dotterer Treasurer of the Veterans Farm Club and Kemp Clemen with A. D. Scott.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.37

Published in Book

Scott, Daryl R. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Scott, Jennie 16-01-010-02

Jennie Scott Cemetery Marker, Ebenezer Baptist Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Scott, John Douglas 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Scott, Marie 14-64-122

Sister Marie Scott, Member of Distinction

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 54

Published in Book

Scott, R. Taylor 14-36-05

Confederate Monument with John R. Tillett, E. E. Meredith, General Huston, J. R. T. Thornton, Rev. Dr. Davis, General W. H. F. Lee, Jno. W. Daniel, Gen William H. Payne, R. Taylor Scott, sketch

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x4, p. 40

Scott, Rev. Dennis 16-01-336-01

Rev. Dennis Scott Cemetery Marker, Pinn Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Indexed As:** 

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Seal, Prince William County

14-17-29

Prince William County Seal

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x2; page: 102

**Sears Roebuck Houses** 

14-26-075

Sears Roebuck Houses (2 photos)

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 180

Published in Book

c. 1920

1978

Sears, Ernest Halsey Jr.

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Seaton, Gertrude 14-23-029

Miss Gertrude Seaton with class at Purcell School

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 16

Published in Book 1908 or 1910

Seay family 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Sedell, Larry J. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Seefeldt, Kathleen 14-82-04

Kathleen Seefeldt, Chairman of the Board of County Supervisors

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter April 1979

Seefeldt, Kathleen 14-03-360

Five new supervisors sworn in by C. E. Gnadt, Clerk.

"Potomac News", 24 Dec. 1975, p. A 2

Published in Newspaper 1975

Seefeldt, Kathleen 14-03-424

Library Site deeded with John Walvius, Kathleen Seefeldt, Irene V. Hylton, Gail Niedernhofer, James Byrd and James McCoart. JM 8 Dec. 1978, p. A9 article about the event.

Xerox copy

Seefeldt, Kathleen 14-03-425

Library Site Deeded with Gail Niedernhofer, Lillisn Porter, Kathleen Seefeldt and James Byrd.

JM 8 Dec. 1978, p. A9 article about the event.

Xerox copy 1978

Seefelt, Kathleen 03-01-25-33

Gail Neidernhofer, a women and Kathleen Seefelt at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

**Contact Sheet** 

Seefelt, Kathleen 03-01-25-34

Kathleen Seefelt and Gail Neidernhofer at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Seefelt, Kathleen 03-01-25-36

Mrs. Seefelt, Mrs. Hylton, Gail Neidernhofer and two men at site of future Eastern Prince William Regional Library.

Contact Sheet

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Seekford, David

14-23-254

Bob Barrett and David Seekford

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 133

Published in Book

Seeley, Conroy

14-90-071

Manassas Hardware Store with Conroy Seeley and Jack Hutchison

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 67

Published in Newsletter 1933

Seese, Albert

14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Selden, Elizabeth Rodman

14-03-152

Doctor Emlyn Harrison Marsteller and his wife Elizabeth Rodman Selden as they appered in costume at the Washington Bicentennial Ball, Gadsby's Tavern, Alexandria ,VA

Source: "The Book of Nancy Selden Vanderhoof" unpublished, p. 59

Digitally scanned Prints 22 Feb 1932

Selecman decendents

14-03-146

Suzanne Selecman Adams and family 1998

Digitally scanned Prints

Selecman, Albert P.

14-57-09

Albert P. Selecman, 1835-1890

Photo published in: "The Selecman Family, A History", (RELIC 929.2 Selecman Col)

Published in Book

Selecman, Alice L.

14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical information for various people in the photo]

Published in Newsletter

ca. 1912

Selecman, Barbara

14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Selecman, Ellen

14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Selecman, Ellen

14-03-242

Occoquan River before construction of the Occoquan reservoir, including photos of mullet hole. (9-photos)

"The Mill Racer", Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Fall & Winter 2012. Photos from the collection of Ellen Selecman Reynolds Oliver.

Published in Newsletter

Bef. 1940

Selecman, Geo. Powell

14-57-08

Geo. Powell Selecman, 1814-1901

Photo published in: "The Selecman Family, A History", (RELIC 929.2 Selecman Col)

Published in Book

Selecman, George

16-01-008-02

George Selecman Cemetery Marker, Beulah Baptist Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Selecman, George

13-02-25

George Selecman, Co. A, 4th VA Calvary.

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Indexed As:
Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Selecman, Henry W.

14-57-04

Henry W. Selecman, 1797-1871

Photo published in: "The Selecman Family, A History", (RELIC 929.2 Selecman Col)

Published in Book

Selecman, Isaac H and Josephine E.

14-57-15

Isaac H. Selecman, 1845-1926 and Josephine E. (Smith) Selecman 1849-1927. Parents of Bishop Selecman

Photo published in: "The Selecman Family, A History", (RELIC 929.2 Selecman Col)

Published in Book

Selecman, Joseph Henry

14-57-07

Joseph Henry Selecman, 1833-1915

Photo published in: "The Selecman Family, A History", (RELIC 929.2 Selecman Col)

Published in Book

Selecman, Mahala Lewis

14-57-06

Mahala Lewis Selecman

Photo published in: "The Selecman Family, A History", (RELIC 929.2 Selecman Col)

Published in Book

Selecman, Margaret

14-57-03

Margaret Selecman, 1813-1913

Photo published in: "The Selecman Family, A History", (RELIC 929.2 Selecman Col)

Published in Book

Selecman, Mary Virginia

14-03-232

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical

information for various people in the photo]

Published in Newsletter ca. 1912

Selecman, Merle Estes

14-57-17

Merle Estes Selecman, 1898-

Photo published in: "The Selecman Family, A History", (RELIC 929.2 Selecman Col)

Published in Book

Selecman, Redmond

14-57-13

Redmond Selecman, 1844-1929 and two grand daughters Ruth and Virginia

Photo published in: "The Selecman Family, A History", (RELIC 929.2 Selecman Col)

Published in Book

Selecman, Samuel G.

14-57-05

Samuel G. Selecman, 1806-1889

Photo published in: "The Selecman Family, A History", (RELIC 929.2 Selecman Col)

Published in Book

Selecman, Silas Redman

14-57-16

Silas Redman Selecman, 1836-1912

Photo published in: "The Selecman Family, A History", (RELIC 929.2 Selecman Col)

Published in Book

Selecman, Thomas

14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Selecman, Thomas (Ding)

14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Selecman, Thomas H.

13-02-26

Thomas H. Selecman, Co. A, 4th VA Calvary.

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum

System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Selecman, Thomas Lloyd

14-57-10

Thomas Lloyd Selecman, 1819-1900

Photo published in: "The Selecman Family, A History", (RELIC 929.2 Selecman Col) Also, Manassas Journal, 11 Jan 1906 p. 5 lists death date at 21 Dec 1906

Published in Book

Seng, Gabrielle

14-66-303

14-26-073

Gabrielle Seng, Middleburg Bank

April 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Senseney, Jim

Haymarket Baseball Team: Smith Garrison, Jim Senseney, Ray McCuin, Jim Day Harrover, Jack Lightner, Calvin Herold, Ernest

McCuin, Bill Garrett, Robert Rollins

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 177

Published in Book

**Sensensy Family** 

14-37-31

Ellsworth, May, Freddie and Harvey Senseney, as well as Hulda and Minnie Swart, are among these students posing on the steps at Groveton School with their teacher, Deb Wheeler, 1900

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 3x3, p. 122

Sesquicentennial 14-70-005

Sesquicentennial Event (9 photos)

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Settlement, The 14-03-029

Frankie Strother and 3 of her great-grandchildren at The Settlement

Newspaper

Severson, Jeffrey

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Sewell, Janine 14-70-003

Public Safety Heroes Event

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Volume 2

Published in Newsletter

Seymore, Laura 14-32-311

Laura Sevmore

August 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

14-13-030 Seymore, Mrs.

Brentsville Home Demonstration Club with (2nd row) Mrs. Mammie Keys, unknown, Jesse Wetzel, Mrs. Troy Counts, Mrs. Cash Keys, Mrs. Ora Keys, unknown, Mrs. Emma Wolfe, Mrs. Breeden, unknown, Mrs. Hazel Steven, Mrs. Petty, unknown, Mrs.

Pedersen, Mrs. Seymore. (1st row) Helga Petersen, unknown, Anna Cornwell, Virginia Bradshaw, Louise Keys

Photo No.: CUL0129 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Seymour, Laura 14-32-110

Laura Seymour

July 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Seymour, Mrs. 14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Seymour, Mrs. Flora (Kent)

14-32-063

At the Union Church Building in Brentsville, the Presbyterian congregation

March 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shacklett, "Unknown"

14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Shadwick, James

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

**Shady Grove Lane house** 

14-03-163

Frame Venacular house on Shady Grove Lane

Architectural Survey (RELIC 975.5201 Ste)

Xerox copy

Shaffer, Mrs. Dewey

14-13-009

County Tailoring School with Mrs. O. D. Waters (Manassas Leader), Mrs. W. R. Wood (Woodbridge), Mrs. Goldie Browner (Dumfries), Mrs. Dewey Shaffer (Woodbridge), Mrs. William Pearson (Manassas)

Photo No.: CUL0155 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

Shaffer, Mrs. Dewey

14-13-023

Bethel Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. C. W. Thompson, Mrs. Ellen Taylor, Mrs. Eva Garner, Mrs.

Lena Davis and Mrs. Ethel Dawson

Photo No.: CUL0046 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1932

Shaffer, Mrs. Dewey

14-13-024

Bethel Woodbridge Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Sara Johnson, Mrs. Ethel Dawson, Mrs. R. S. Hall, Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. Sara Wiglesworth, unknown, Mrs. Deniccoli, Mrs. Ambrose Petallet, unknown, unknown, unknown, Mrs. Ethel Arnold, Mrs. Willie Marshall, Mrs. Hannah Thompson, Mrs. Riley, Mrs. G. Yorkdale, Miss Allice Webb, agent.

Photo No.: CUL0149 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

Shanklin home 14-74-03

Occoquan Methodist Episcopal Church and home of Shanklin Family Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Shanklin House, Occoquan

14-68-027

First Methodist Church, Occoquan Ibef. 1916), with Shanklin House

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 60

Published in Book

1916

1938

Mar 1941

Shannon House 14-25-138

Morris-Shannon House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 103

Published in Book

Shannon's Drug Store

14-03-090

Shannon's Drug Store in the Nicol Building (Drawing)

Manassas Journal, 15 Dec 1905, p. 5

Newspaper

**Shannon's Drug Store** 

14-65-273

Shannon's Drug Store located on the corner of center and Battle Streets. Whole block including this store was destroyed by fire in 1905

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 p. 2 C)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Sharp, N. C. 02-02-05

N. C. Sharp, County Executive Secretary sitting at a table

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Sharp, N. C. 02-02-09

N. C. Sharp, County Executive Secretary sitting in chair and the back of another man Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Sharp, N. C. 02-02-10

N. C. Sharp and the Board of Supervisors

Board sitting & one standing. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Sharp, N. C. 02-02-11

N. C. Sharp, R. W. Alvey and others

Board of Supervisors sitting at their table. Half of the Board of Supervisors. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Sharp, N. C. 02-02-22

N. C. Sharp

Two men standing. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Sharp, N. C. 02-02-33

N. C. Sharp

One man sitting. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x6

Sharp, N. C. 02-15-04

Men identified as: Sharp; Alvey; Unknown; Johnson; Unknown; Unknown; Unknown; Fitzwater; Unknown; Manderfield

Students and men in machine shop

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Sharp, N. C. 02-10-21

Sheriff and women in Crossing Guard uniforms at a reception with Mr. N. C. Sharp

Photo Prints - 8x10

Sharp, N. C. 02-02-01

Prince William County Supervisor C. Scott Winfield, left; Robert W. Alvey, center with County Executive Secretary N. C. Sharp at the Annual Meeting of the Metropolitan Washington Council of Governments

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Sharp, N. C. 02-15-01

Men identified as: Unknown; Johnson; Unknown; Ferlazzo; Fitzwater; Lowe; Alvey; Manderfield; Unknown; Sharp; Unknown;

Unknown

Twelve men in raincoats standing outside

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Sharp, N. C. 02-15-08

Men identified as: Fitzwater, Unknown, Unknown, Unknown, Sharp, Ferlazzo, Unknown, Alvey, Johnson, Unknown, Unknown,

Manderfield

Men in machine shop

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Sharp, N. C. 02-15-13

Men identified as: Unknown, Fitzwater, Sharp, Unknown, Unknown, Manderfield, Johnson, Unknown, Unknown

Men watching men remodeling

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 18, 1968

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Sharp, N. C. 14-03-159

The Supervisors worked closely with school officials in '58

Journal Messenger, 15 Jan 1959, p. A-8

Newspaper

Sharp, N. C. 14-65-172

Members o9f the Prince William Board of Supervisors

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section, p.1)

Newspaper

Sharp, N. C. "Chuck" 14-91-007

N. C. "Chuck" Sharp

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Nov. 1968, p. 15

Published in Magazine

Shaver, Jean Sharon 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Shaw, Michael 14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011 Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

ince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Sheetz 14-26-130

Sheetz and Q-Stop service stations (2 photos)

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 278

Published in Book

Shelby, Nancy (Keys) 14-32-560

Former students of Brentsville One-Room School, Freddy Wolfe, Casper Whetzel, Frank Golladay, Lucy (Bean) Hartman, Nancy

(Keys) Shelby, Gladys (Wolfe) Eanes, Frances (Keys) Duckett and Catherine (Counts) Corner

November 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter October 2012

Shelter Lane, 14004 07-09-098

Greenville, Hickory Grove

2-photos

14004 Shelter Lane

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Shelter, The 14-02-12

"The Shelter"

From Ellie Garcia ggggranddaughter of Benjamin Tasker Chin and Edmonia Randolph Chinn of Ben Lomond. Owned by Ellie

Ivancic, 6751 Jefferson Street, Haymarket, VA 20169. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned 1909

Shelter, The 14-02-13

Backdoor, thrid section leading to the lower level dining room of "The Shelter"

Owned by Ellie Ivancic, 6751 Jefferson Street, Haymarket, VA 20169. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned

Shelter, The 14-02-14

The dairy at "The Shelter"

Owned by Ellie Ivancic, 6751 Jefferson Street, Haymarket, VA 20169. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned

Shelter, The 14-02-15

The barn at "The Shelter"

Owned by Ellie Ivancic, 6751 Jefferson Street, Haymarket, VA 20169. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned abt. 1940's

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Shelter, The 14-02-16

Back view of "The Shelter"

Owned by Ellie Ivancic, 6751 Jefferson Street, Haymarket, VA 20169. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned August, 1955

Shelter, The 14-14-24

"The Retreat/The Shelter" (Woolsey), Haymarket vicinity

Fiche 84 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Shelter, The 14-25-155

The Shelter, Woolsey

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 114

Published in Book

Shelter, The 14-34-063

The Shelter, 2 views

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x4, p.64 g.v.

Shelter, The 14-66-107

The Shelter north of Haymarket demolished in the 1990s. Two photos.

March 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Shelter, The 14-66-117

The Shelter watercolor by Susan Berkeley Alrich Low

May 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

....

Shelter, The 14-03-256

The Shelter

Two photos on CD given by Ellie Evancic. Disc is # 6 in RELIC notebook.

Compact Disc (CD) May 2005

Shelter, The (plantaion house)

14-10-07

The Shelter plantation house; home of Mr. Bailey Tyler, once summer home of Martin Cockburn.

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

Shelton, Betty Storey 14-03-393

Occoquan High School class of 1945 Reunion

"Potomac News" July 13, 1982, p. 45

Published in Book 1982

Shelton, Ernest 14-20-009

Junior Dent, Tody Dent and Ernest Shelton

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x6; Page: 36

Shelton, Ernest 14-44-11

Ernest Shelton, p. 79

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Shely, Nancy 14-32-005

Students attending the 77th school reunion, September 10, 2005

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shely, Nancy 14-32-411

Brentsville School 2009 Class Reunion

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Shely, Nancy 14-32-488

Nancy Shely, Joyce Smith, and Frances Duckett

December 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shely, Nancy (Keys) 14-32-236

2007 Brentsville School Reunion

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shepard, Guy B. 14-26-049

Jane Meade Brown, Stuart Payne, Bernard Smith and Guy B. Shepard

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 134

Published in Book

Shepard, James 14-26-088

Lafayette Day 1993 with James Shepard, Robert Mayer, Charles Leonard and George Lee

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 198

Published in Book

Shepard, James 14-26-104

James Shepard

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 215

Published in Book

Shepherd, Grace 14-76-30

Ladies Auxiliary volunteers, Christine Embrey, Grace Shepherd, Joanie Shepherd, Mary Griffith and Gayle Hawkins.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.56

Published in Book 2008

Shepherd, Jean 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Shepherd, Joanie 14-76-30

Ladies Auxiliary volunteers, Christine Embrey, Grace Shepherd, Joanie Shepherd, Mary Griffith and Gayle Hawkins.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.56

Published in Book 2008

11 Jul 1941

Shepherd, Louise 14-13-016

4-H Club picnic at Davis Beach with Edith Johnson (Manassas Club), Louise Shepherd (Nokesville Club) and Patricia Keys

(Dumfries Club)

Photo No.: CUL0122 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

Shepherd, Mary 14-23-140

Bertha Bryant, Ida Dawson, Mary Shepherd & Clara Holms

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 69

Published in Book

Shepherd, R. H. 13-02-27

R. H. Shepherd, Co. A 4th VA Calvary.

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum

System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Shepherd, Ted 14-76-10

Ted Shepherd with Holstein heifer.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.27

Published in Book

Shepherd, Ted 14-76-34

Ted Shepherd's egg hatching display was a huge draw at the Mini Barn.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.72

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Sheppard, Ralph 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Sheridan, General 11-01-08

Picture of Sheridan Wearing uniform

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Sheridan, General 11-01-09

Picture of Sheridan Close-up view

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Sheriff Deputies 14-03-051

Sheriff Deputies prior to 1970. Left to right: Cliff Dent, John Alvey, Bill Barnes, ?, Tex Able

Xerox copy

Shewes, R. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Shields, Miss Evelyn (Teacher) 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Ship USS Samuel L. Gravely (DDG 107)

14-66-017

Gravely, (USS) DDG 107

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2010

Shipley, Red 14-76-39

Red Shipley, Fair publicity man.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.90

Published in Book

Shipping Point 14-25-028

Shipping Point sketch

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 35

Published in Book

Shirley Cemetery 16-01-340

Shirley Cemetery (4 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Shirley Family 14-13-178

Miss Betty Shirley, Miss Lillian Gilbert, agent, Mrs. Shirley, Mosby the horse, Mrs. Clarence Shirley

Photo No.: CUL0005 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1917-26

Shirley, James M. 13-02-28

James M. Shirley, Co. A, 4th VA Calvary. Enlisted Apr 1861. Discharged Nov 1861 on account of illness.

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Shirley, Marshall 14-36-26

Marshall Shirley, William H. Doris, Lucy Johnson, Howard Pilson, Joe Johnson and Reverend Ed Taylor in front of the historic stone cabin

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 119

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Shirley, Miss Berry

14-13-176

Lillian Gilbert, Home Demonstration Agent, vising Miss Betty Shirley and family in buggy. In 1922, she pruchased a Model T Ford.

Photo No.: CUL0004 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1917-26

Shirley, Miss Betty

14-13-102

18-01-15

Miss Betty Shirley and chickens

Photo No.: CUL0006 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) unknown

Shirley, Miss Betty 14-13-103

Miss Betty Shirley and chickens

Photo No.: CUL0007 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) late 1910s

Shivar, Frances B. (Funeral Card)

Frances B. Shivar (23 Mar 1912 - 21 Sept 200)

Shoemaker Home 14-32-433

Temporary home where Grady & Violet [Shoemaker] lived while their new house was being built.

February 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter May 1989

Shoemaker Home 14-32-434

Front & Back view of Shoemaker home (2 photos).

February 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter May 1989

Shoemaker, "Buzzy" 14-32-260

"Buzzy" Shoemaker remembers Brentsville

January 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Anna 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Ben 14-32-528

Ben Shoemaker, Jim and Mammy Fletcher and Jim Shoemaker

July 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Benjamin 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Benny 14-32-342

Benny Shoemaker

November 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Benny 14-32-527

Extended Shoemaker Family - 1933 at Moor green Farm: Jim and Mammy Fletcher, Benny Shoemaker, Marie Shoemaker Fairburn, Ann Shoemaker Pope, Jim Shoemaker, Daisy Shoemaker, Grady Shoemaker, Frank Oscar Fairburn and John Dorson (Jack" Pope

July 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Bessie 14-23-214

Manassas Journal Messenger's contest

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 112 Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Shoemaker, Bessie

14-32-452

Bessie Shoemaker

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Bessie

14-65-010

Bessie Shoemaker

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 5)

Newspaper

Shoemaker, Daisy

14-32-527

Extended Shoemaker Family - 1933 at Moor green Farm: Jim and Mammy Fletcher, Benny Shoemaker, Marie Shoemaker Fairburn, Ann Shoemaker Pope, Jim Shoemaker, Daisy Shoemaker, Grady Shoemaker, Frank Oscar Fairburn and John Dorson (Jack" Pope.

July 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Daisy

14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Danny

14-32-343

Danny Shoemaker

November 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Dean & Ben

14-20-002

Dean & Ben Shoemaker

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x4; Page: 8

Shoemaker, Dean & Ben

14-44-32

Dean & Ben Shoemaker, p. 129

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Shoemaker, Grady

14-03-032

IOOF Hall in Brentsville located behing Keys Store, Violet (Keys) and Grady Shoemaker

Xerox copy

Shoemaker, Grady

14-32-090

**Grady Shoemaker** 

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Grady

14-32-122

Grady Shoemaker

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Grady

14-32-139

Grady Shoemaker & Violet Keys standing in front of the Brentsville IOOF

November 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Grady

14-32-431

Grady Shoemaker holding his puppies. Photo courtesy Harry Visger.

February 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Unknown

Shoemaker, Grady

14-32-457

Grady Shoemaker with his granddaughter, Jackie Pope, grandnephew William "Billy" Norton Wade and Grandniece Barbara Ellen Wade

June 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Shoemaker, Grady

14-32-527

Extended Shoemaker Family - 1933 at Moor green Farm: Jim and Mammy Fletcher, Benny Shoemaker, Marie Shoemaker Fairburn, Ann Shoemaker Pope, Jim Shoemaker, Daisy Shoemaker, Grady Shoemaker, Frank Oscar Fairburn and John Dorson (Jack" Pope.

July 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Grady

14-32-611

Violet Keys and Grady Shoemaker in front of the building used as both the MWA Camp Lodge and the IOOF Hall July 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Grady Benjamin

14-32-458

Grady Benjamin Shoemaker and his second wife, Violet Louellen (Keys) Shoemaker June 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, James Robert, Jr.

14-32-271

James Robert Shoemker, Jr.

February 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Jim

14-65-009

Jim Shoemaker

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 5)

Newspaper

Shoemaker, Jim

14-32-527

Extended Shoemaker Family - 1933 at Moor green Farm: Jim and Mammy Fletcher, Benny Shoemaker, Marie Shoemaker Fairburn, Ann Shoemaker Pope, Jim Shoemaker, Daisy Shoemaker, Grady Shoemaker, Frank Oscar Fairburn and John Dorson (Jack" Pope.

July 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Jim

14-32-528

Ben Shoemaker, Jim and Mammy Fletcher and Jim Shoemaker

July 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Jim

14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Jim & Bessie

14-32-257

Jim (Buzzy) & Bessie Shoemaker and their home

January 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Jimmy

14-32-093

Jimmy Shoemaker

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Jimmy

14-32-140

Bert Snouffer, Jimmy Shoemaker and David Landis on Bert's 80th Birthday.

November 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Jimmy

14-32-340

Jimmy Shoemaker

November 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Shoemaker, Marie

14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Shoemaker, Violet Keys

14-32-175

14-45-092

Violet Keys Shoemaker

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Sholtis, P. J.

P.J. Sholtis Jul 1995

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Shumate, Annie Cline

14-22-096

Annie Cline Shumate

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:92

Shumate, R. H. 14-13-083

Remodeled kitchen, cabinets built by R. H. Shumate

Photo No.: CUL0024 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

1925

Shumate, Ralph 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Shumate, Sheriff Ralph

02-07-07

Sheriff Ralph Shumate with deputy Robert Caton

Cut out photo of Sheriff Shumate and Deputy Robert Carlson & truck. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Sibert, George 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Siegle Family 14-54-84

John, Mary, Brian and Michele Siegle

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Siemson, Steve 14-45-093

Steve Siemson May 1990

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Sigel, franz 14-66-075

Gen. Franz Sigel, Union Officer

November 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Sigman, Jessie 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Signal Hill 14-25-200

Signal Hill, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 142

Published in Book

Signal Hill 14-47-026

Signal Hill (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 36

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Signal Hill Road, 1800 07-09-041

Roseberry Barn, Manassas

5-photos

1800 Signal Hill Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Signature Kitchens 14-26-126

Signature Kitchens

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 276

Published in Book

Sillington 14-25-092

Sillington, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 78

Published in Book

Sillington House, Manassas 07-09-028

Sillington House, Manassas

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Silos, meditation 14-66-128

Benedictine Monastery meditation silos

July 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Silver Hill School, Fauquier Co. 14-16-12

Arpeorlia M. Smith & Students at Silver Hill, Fauquier County, VA School

Digitally scanned Prints

Simmons, Charles 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Simmons, Jack 14-13-053

Virginia 4-H Representatives at National Camp with G. A. Elcan, Alice M. Marshall (Louisa Co.), Jack Simmons (Allegheny co.),

Wilda Bourne (Prince William Co.), Robert Griffin (Culpeper Co.), Hallie Hughes.

Photo No.: CUL0057 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1934/5

Simmons, Junior 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Simmons. Daniel Wilson 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Compilers Notes Format** Photo No. Date Taken

Simms, Annie 16-01-011-01

Annie Simms Cemetery Marker, Neabsco Baptist Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Simms, Jean Dianne 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

07-09-039 Simpson House, Manassas

Hopkins - Simpson - Cocke House, Manassas

ca. 1885

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Simpson, Glenda Lee 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Simpson, Margaret 14-32-400

Brentsville Girl Scout Picnic down at Seymours Island August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

> Published in Newsletter 1943

Simpson, Margaret 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Simpson, Mike 14-32-314

Mike Simpson reflect on his young life inBrentsville August 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Simpson, Ross W. 14-45-094

Ross W. Simpson

Apr 2006

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Simpson, Silas 14-03-307

Silas Simpson, 1823-1896

RELIC Simpson Family File, Bible

Xerox copy

Sinclair House, Gainesville 07-09-057

Sinclair House. Gainesville

4-photos

On Route 55 across from Methodist Church

Photo Prints - 4x6 2005

Sinclair House, Thoroughfare 07-09-108

Sinclair House, Thoroughfare

7-photos

Corum House

Photo Prints - 4x6 29 Jun 1997

Sinclair, Ann 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

**Indexed As:** 

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Sinclair, Arthur W.

14-03-361

Six Circuit Court judges attended Monday's sweating in of five of Prince William's new supervisors.

"Potomac News", 24 Dec. 1975, p. A 2

Published in Newspaper

Sinclair, Arthur Williams

14-32-513

Arthur Wiliams Sinclair while a young student in Brentsville

May 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Sinclair, Arthur Williams

14-32-557

Arthur Williams Sinclair, born in Brentsville, 01 Sep 1851, son of James Mordecai and Margaret (Williams) Sinclair.

August 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Sinclair, C. A. Sr.

14-15-37

Ruffner Public School 1890 and historical marker with Joseph J. Johnson, Fred Hynson and C. A. Sinclair, Sr. (includeds names of children in photo)

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 4x5, p. 43, g.v.

Sinclair, Charles Armistead

14-32-514

Charles Armistead Sinclair born in Brentsville August 3, 1880, son of Arthur Williams and Eloise Armstead Sinclair.

May 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Sinclair, James M.

13-02-30

James M. Sinclair, Co. A, 4th VA Calvary. Enlisted Fall 1862. Discharged by parole Appomattox

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Sinclair, John L.

13-02-29

John L. Sinclair, Co. A, 4th VA Calvary

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Sinclair, Kathleen

14-03-362

Eugene B. Giddings and wife, Kathleen Sinclair

The Journal Messenger, Feb. 15, 1977, p. 5A

Published in Newspaper

Sinclair, Tim House

14-88-147

Tim Sinclair House

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Sinclair, Tim House

14-88-148

Tim Sinclair House, side view

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Sindlinger, J.

14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy

1970

Sines, Mahala

14-13-145

Nokesville 4-H club members Elizabeth Allen and Mahala Sines

Photo No.: CUL0067 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

1932

Singer, Benjamin

14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

**Singletary Family** 

14-54-86

John, Sharon and Heather Singletary

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Singletary, Georgia

14-54-85

Georgia Singletary

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Singletary, Ursula

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Sisson, Jim

14-23-157

Iwo Jima Memorial at Quantico MCB; J. F. McInteer, Mitchel Raftelis, John Adams, Mayor Robert Park, Jim Sisson & Percy Brown

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 78

Published in Book

Skaggs, C. W.

14-45-095

C. W. Skaggs

Jul 1995

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

**Skinker Family** 

14-66-001

Skinker family

Sep 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

1857

Skinker, William

14-26-020

William Skinker

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 61

Published in Book

c. 1800

Skinker, William Home

14-66-002

The farmhouse at Greenhill Plantation, home of William Skinker, before it was demolished in 1995

Sep 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Skinker, William Jr., Mrs.

14-66-001

Skinker family

Sep 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

1857

Skinner, Eugene

14-23-215

Eugene Skinner playing football

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 112

Published in Book

Skirmish Association, North-South

14-65-065

Members of the North-South Skirmish Association (3-photos)

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Skliris, Michele Elaine

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper

May 1965

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Slack, Leona 14-23-214

Manassas JournalMmessenger's contest

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 112

Published in Book

Slade, Clinton A. 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

Slate Run Steel Truss Bridge 01-08-09

Steel truss bridge across Slate Run - Bridge looking south

Photo Prints - 3x5 April 1981

Slate Run Steel Truss Bridge 01-08-10

Steel tress bridge across Slate Run - Old Church Rd, viewed from below the east side

Photo Prints - 3x5 April 1981

Slaty Run Churchyard 14-03-427

Slaty Run Churchyard Tomb of Sarah Burroughs by Robert Varner

Photo Prints - 3x3 6 Nov 1976

Sloan, Tracey 14-45-096

Tracey Sloan Jul 1989

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Sloper, Gary 14-76-32

Gary Sloper with winning plaque for go-kart.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.65

Published in Book

Sloper, Laura 14-03-349

Brentsville District High School Class of 1954 reunion group: Helen Graves, Nancy Tiller, Sarah Burke, Paul Croushorn, Lois Alderman, Laura Sloper, Warren Manuel.

The Bull Run Observer, 22 July 2016, p. 25

Newspaper

Slusher, Fern 14-32-120

The Willing Helpers Club

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Slusher, Helen 14-32-120

The Willing Helpers Club

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Slusher, Ruth 14-38-178

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company Auxiliary with Eula Bourne, Becky Dowell, Mildred Watts, Goldie Mathias, Lorene Parrish, Eleanor Hynson, Edna Earl Kincheloe, Lois Brown, Henrietta Jussaume, Orma Davis, Bibs Wheeling, Bea Barron, Ruth Slusher, Mattie Parrish and Walser Roaher

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.126

1954

Slusher, Sophia 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Small, Bill Jr. 14-23-204

Bill Small, Jr at Quantico Marine Corps base (2 pictures)

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 103 Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Small, Cathy

14-23-177

Shirley Gum and Cathy Small

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 90
Published in Book

Small, Cathy & Marshal

14-23-226

Cathy and Marshal Small sitting on the hood of a car

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 118
Published in Book

Small, Dr. & Mrs.

14-23-026

Wedding party of George Schultz and Beula Kincheloe with Dr. & Mrs. Small, Mr. Young, Viola D. Proffitt, Mabel Kincheloe, Clifford B. Bear Sr., O. P. Waters Jr, Virginia Conner and Gladys Wine

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 13 Published in Book

Small, Lois

14-23-203

Lois Small at Quantico Marine Corps base

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 103 Published in Book

Small, Lois Hopkins

14-23-137

Lois Hopkins Small & Mabel Carney

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 67 Published in Book

Small, Mr. 02-10-08

Dog warden Man and dogs

Photo Prints - 8x10

Small, William 14-65-175

Dog Warden Small at county pound

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section, p.2)
Newspaper

Smith Family 14-16-04

Arpearlia (Butler) Smith, Esther (Smith) Lewis, Alpheus Smith, William Smith, Louise (Smith) Brown, Digitally scanned Prints

Smith family 14-16-14

Aunt Almedia Smith, Cain Smith, Julia Smith, Turnbull, Fauquier Co.

Digitally scanned Prints

Smith family 14-32-137

Smith faily gathering at Brentsville Courthouse, date unknown October 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Smith Family 14-54-87

Carol, Jennifer and Colin Smith

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Smith House 14-26-095

Haymarket Main Street, Smith House in foreground

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 207

Published in Book

Smith Lewis 14-78-22

Richard Haynes, Lewis Smith, Eddie Bell, Cathy Bell, Richard Bell (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Smith, A. Farm (No.5 2, Vol.I; No. 84, Vol.II)

19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Smith, Annie & John

14-16-11

Annie Smith & John Smith

Digitally scanned Prints

Smith, Annie Foley & Florence Burroughs

14-22-030

Hagley with Annie Foley Smith, Fanny Beale, Florence Burroughs Smith, Ann Matilda Smith Picket and Katherine Ann Pickett. Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:33

Smith, Arpearlia (Butler)

14-16-05

Arpearlia (Butler) Smith, 1884 - 1971

Digitally scanned Prints

Smith, Arpearlia Butler

14-16-15

Butler family, Alpheus Butler, Daisy Butler, Margha Butler, Corridy Butler, Arpearlia Butler Smith

Digitally scanned Prints

Smith, Arpeorlia M.

14-16-12

14-64-067

Arpeorlia M. Smith & Students at Silver Hill, Fauquier County, VA School

Digitally scanned Prints

Smith, B.
B. Smith, Youth Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 13

Published in Book

Smith, Bernard 14-26-049

Jane Meade Brown, Stuart Payne, Bernard Smith and Guy B. Shepard

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 134

Published in Book

Smith, Bernard C. 14-26-068

Bernard C. Smith and friends

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 173

Published in Book

Smith, Caleb Maj. 14-92-03

Maj. Caleb Smith

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Smith, Captain John 01-09-18

Captain John Smith

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Smith, Charles 14-16-02

Charles Smith, son of Alpheus Smith

Digitally scanned Prints

Smith, Dorothy 04-01-15A

Nokesville group Red Cross Chapter with Dorothy Smith et. al. Original of photo no. 04-01-15.

Photo Prints - 3x5

Smith, Dorothy 04-01-53

Red Cross with Dorothy Smith, et. al.

See also photo no. 04-01-11

Other Media

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Smith, Dorothy 04-01-53A

Red Cross with Dorothy Smith, et. al.

See also photo no. 04-01-11. Original of photo no. 04-01-53

Photo Prints - 8x10

Smith, Dorothy 04-01-15

Nokesville group Red Cross Chapter with Dorothy Smith et. al.

Photo Prints - 3x5

Smith, Dorothy 04-01-10

Prince William County Bookmobile with Dorothy Smith, Jessie May et. al.

See also photo no. 03-01-15. Annual Report 1967. Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was"

Other Media

Smith, Easy 14-03-413

Easy Smith

Potomac News, 19 Aug. 1983

Published in Newspaper

Smith, Edwin Daniel 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Smith, Edyde 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Smith, Ella Lewis 14-78-15

R. Randolph Smith (1873-1966) & Ella Lewis Smith (1879-1963) (Ref., p.14)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Smith, Flora home 01-25-07

Flora Smith's home, Waterfall, VA

Photo Prints - 4x5

Smith, Flora home 01-25-08

Enlargement of picture 01-25-07

Photo Prints - 4x5

Smith, Flora house 14-66-056

Flora Smith house, known as Twin Oaks.

May 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Smith, Freddie 14-23-190

Manassas Lumber Co. Little League baseball team: Jimmy Street, Stewart Vetter, Bob Boyd, Harry Bowman, Buddy Allison, Wayne Cox, Freddie Smith, Buzzy Ritenow, Chip Rohr, Butch Smoot, David Lowe, Danny Brooks, Josly Luck, Joe Harris and Larry Carney

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96

Published in Book

Smith, Frederick W. Sgt. Maj. 14-92-04

Sgt. Maj. Frederick W. Smith

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Smith, George 08-05-14

George Smith house, Main St. Haymarket, currently gone PRWMCO - HAYM - 11. Dr. M. Clarkson photographer.

Photo Prints - 4x5

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Smith, George 08-05-08

East Main Street looking east, Haymarket. House on right is early telephone switchboard location, next left is the George Smith house.

Dr. M. Clarkson photographer

Photo Prints - 4x5

Smith, George H.

15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Smith, Grace 14-32-217

Nokesville Homemakers Club in front of the Brentsville Courthouse

July 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Smith, Greg 14-66-302

Johanna Goossens, owner of Simplicity Events and Greg Smith, Chief of Police

April 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Smith, Herman 14-78-18

Preston Smith, Wade Smith, Jean Barnes & Herman Smith (Ref., p.14)
Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Smith, Herman Headstone

14-78-10

Stewart S. Pickett (24 Jun 1905 - 27 Sep 1932), Mary Pickett Smith (24 Oct 1907 - 13 Oct 1997), Herman Smith (09 Jan 1913 -

22 Dec 1976) Headstones; Antioch Cemetery (Ref., p. 9)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Smith, J. P. 15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Smith, James 14-78-13

James Smith (1812-1890) (Ref., p.14)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Smith, James F. Jr. 14-70-008

Prince William County Criminal Justice Academy Basic Law Enforcement 29th Session graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Smith, James Philip 14-78-14

James Philip Smith (1846-1928) (Ref., p.14)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Smith, James Preston 14-78-16

James Preston Smith (1905-1987) (Ref., p.14)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Smith, John Coates Jr. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Description

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Smith, Joyce 14-32-005

Students attending the 77th school reunion, September 10, 2005

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Smith, Joyce 14-32-392

Women of the Presbyterian Church, Patsy (Keys) Blake, Jean (Keys) Dunn, Mattie (Whetzel)Sspeakes, Joyce (Keys) Smith and Gladys (Wolfe) Eanes

July 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Smith, Joyce 14-32-411

Brentsville School 2009 Class Reunion

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Smith, Joyce 14-32-412

Rob Orrison looks at the Bible that Joyce Smith donated to the Union Church while Joyce's daughter, Julie looks on

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)
Published in Newsletter

Smith, Joyce 14-32-488

Nancy Shely, Joyce Smith, and Frances Duckett

December 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Smith, Joyce (Keys) 14-32-236

2007 Brentsville School Reunion

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Smith, June 03-03-01

Going away party for June Smith

From the Library scrapbook dated July 1976 - December 1977.

Photo Prints - 5x8

Smith, June 03-03-05

Going away party for June Smith

From the Library scrapbook dated July 1976 - December 1977.

Photo Prints - 5x8

Smith, June 03-03-06

June Smith at her going away party

From the Library scrapbook dated July 1976 - December 1977.

Photo Prints - 5x8

Smith, June 03-03-08

Going away party for June Smith

From the Library scrapbook dated July 1976 - December 1977.

Photo Prints - 5x8

Smith, June 03-03-09

Going away party for June Smith

From the Library scrapbook dated July 1976 - December 1977.

Photo Prints - 5x8

Smith, June 03-03-10

Going away party for June Smith

From the Library scrapbook dated July 1976 - December 1977.

Photo Prints - 5x8

Smith, June 03-03-11

Going away party for June Smith

From the Library scrapbook dated July 1976 - December 1977.

Photo Prints - 5x8

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Smith, June 03-03-12

Going away party for June Smith

From the Library scrapbook dated July 1976 - December 1977.

Photo Prints - 5x8

Smith, Kathleen 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Smith, Lewis 14-16-20

Lewis Smith

Digitally scanned Prints

Smith, Lewis 14-55-147

Attending Sunday School at Antioch in the early 1950s were: Richard Haynes, Lewis Smith, Eddie Bell, Kathy Bell and Richard

Bell.

September 2012

Published in Magazine

Smith, Lewis 14-78-17

Lewis Smith (Ref., p.14)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Smith, Lewis 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Smith, Lewis & Cristel 14-78-19

Lewis & Cristel Smith (Wedding Photos) (1979) (Ref., p.14)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Smith, Lieut. 16-01-000-20

Smith, Lieut., USA (Stone # 13622), Tombstone Repository.

Also: Potomac News 26 July 1989, p. D1

Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

Smith, Lincous 14-65-241

Johnson Tool & Die Co.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.9)

Newspaper

Smith, Margarete Davis 14-03-292

Family and friends gathered at Solomon Beach Home.

Xerox copy

Smith, Marilyn 14-66-071

Haymarket Women's Club Country breakfast, September 2004 September 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Smith, Mary Gossom 14-20-026

Mary Gossom Smith, Ruth Gossom & Pauline Padgett in front of Waterfall House

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 6x6; Page: 104

Smith, Mary Pickett Headstone 14-78-10

Stewart S. Pickett (24 Jun 1905 - 27 Sep 1932), Mary Pickett Smith (24 Oct 1907 - 13 Oct 1997), Herman Smith (09 Jan 1913 - 22 Dec 1976) Headstones; Antioch Cemetery

22 Dec 1970) Headstones, Antioch Cemetery

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Smith, Maurice

Maurice Smith decorating a cake

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 115

14-23-221

Published in Book

Smith, MGen William 14-50-19

Major General William Smith

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 40

Published in Book

Smith, Minnie 14-32-067

Miss Minnie Smith with the Golden Stars

April 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Smith, Mrs. Brownie 08-05-06

McCormick House (far right). Fence of Mrs. Brownie Smith (left rear) living in 1974. House (foreground) Gray sisters. House is

now gone.

Photo Prints - 4x5

Smith, Mrs. Harvey 14-23-214

Manassas JournalMmessenger's contest

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 112

Published in Book

Smith, Naomi 14-38-144

Piedmont Dairy Festival milkmaids with Edith Caudle, Martha Grimes, Louise Bryant, Thelma Breeden, Hilda Lion, Naomi Smith

and Jessie Lee Bolding

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.103

1935

Smith, Ora (Mrs.) 14-65-074

Mrs. Ora Smith

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Smith, Palmer Jr. 14-26-102

Palmer Smith Jr.

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 214

Published in Book

Smith, Pauline 14-03-073

Teachers at Manassas High School in 1938 included Pauline Smith, Emily Johnson, Nancy Waters Lyons, Lula McManaway &

Mary Berkley Nelson

Manassas Journal Messenger, 30 May 2006, p.A3

Newspaper

Smith, Preston 14-78-18

Preston Smith, Wade Smith, Jean Barnes & Herman Smith (Ref., p.14)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Smith, R. Randolph 14-78-15

R. Randolph Smith (1873-1966) & Ella Lewis Smith (1879-1963) (Ref., p.14)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Smith, Randolph house 14-66-057

Hagley, the Randolph Smith homeplace on Waterfall Road

May 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Indexed As:** 

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Smith, Rev. Father John

14-66-126

14-66-081

Rev. Father John Smith, O. S. B.

June 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Smith, Sarah

Sarah Smith daughter of Thomas Smith

December 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Smith, Shirley 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Smith, T. 14-64-072

T. Smith, Youth Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 13

Published in Book

Smith, T. Ray 14-28-054

T. Ray Smith Real Estate

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 34

Published in Book 1970

Smith, Travis 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Smith, U. S. Representative Howard 02-08-06

State Senator John Galleher, State Representative Lucas Phillips, State Representative Stanley Owens, U. S. Representative Howard Smith and Unknown man

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Smith, U. S. Representative Howard 02-08-07

Chairman Joe Johnson, Prince William County Board of Supervisors, State Senator John Galleher, Tom Frost, Delegate Fauquier General Assembly; and U. S. Representative Howard Smith

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Smith, U. S. Representative Howard 02-08-08

Debilt, Stuart Unknown and U. S. Representative Howard Smith

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Smith, U. S. Representative Howard 02-08-09

John Galleher Tom Frost, U. S. Representative Howard Smith and Unknown man

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Smith, U. S. Representative Howard 02-08-10

John Galleher; two unknown men; Howard Smith and one unknown man

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Smith, U. S. Representative Howard 02-08-11

Tom Frost and Howard Smith Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Smith, U. S. Representative Howard

02-08-12

Debilt; Stuart unknown and Howard Smith

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Smith, Wade 14-78-18

Preston Smith, Wade Smith, Jean Barnes & Herman Smith (Ref., p.14)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

Smith, Walter, Mrs. 01-25-04

The young lady between Blanche and Jean is Kate Pickett, now Mrs. Walter Smith of Washington, DC

Photo Prints - 4x5

Smith, William 14-64-002

Rev. William Smith, 1878-1918

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC

975.52732), p. 5

Published in Book

Smith, William L. 14-16-09

William L. Smith

Digitally scanned Prints

Smith, William Maj. Gen. 14-92-01

Maj. Gen. William Smith

"49th Virginia Infantry" (RELIC 973.7455 Vir)

Published in Book

Smith, William Randolph 16-01-165-04

William Randolph Smith Cemetery Marker, Antioch Baptist Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Smith, William Rev. 14-66-336

Rev. William Smith was the first pastor of Olive Branch Baptist Church, serving from 1878 to 1918.

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Smith. Thos. 15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Smitherwood 14-72-43

Smitherwood

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), 2015 Cover

Published in Calendar

Smoketown 02-21-35

Smoketown

Slides Oct 87

Smoketown 14-58-20

Smoketown, Prince William Co., VA, Group [of 15 people], 1921

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 98

Published in Book

Smoketown 14-58-21

Smoketown, Prince William Co., VA Group [of 5 people], 1921

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 98

Published in Book

Smoketown 14-58-22

Smoketown, Prince William Co., Va. group of 3 people], 1921

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 98

Published in Book

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 804

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Smoketown group 14-83-21

Family group of 3 men and 2 children, know as Smoketown group

Compact Disc (CD) 1921

02-21-34

Smoketown Plaza

Smoketown Plaza

Slides Oct 87

Smoot Homestead 14-74-19

The Smoot Homestead at Occoquan Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Xerox copy

Smoot, Butch 14-23-190

Manassas Lumber Co. Little League baseball team: Jimmy Street, Stewart Vetter, Bob Boyd, Harry Bowman, Buddy Allison, Wayne Cox, Freddie Smith, Buzzy Ritenow, Chip Rohr, Butch Smoot, David Lowe, Danny Brooks, Josly Luck, Joe Harris and Larry Carney

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96

Published in Book

Smoot, Elder and Mrs. 14-74-16

Elder Smoot, Ms. Smoot Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Xerox copy

Smoot, Elder' congregation 14-03-315

Bacon Race Church congregation, group of 34 adults standing outside in front of a house. Elder Smoot might be in the photo take in either the late 1880's, 90's or 1900's. Elder Smoot died in 1938.

From the Mill House Museum, Occoquan collection

Digitally scanned Prints

Snead, Robert 04-02-04

Raymond Beavers and son-in-law Robert Snead cutting wood across from Beaver's home on Sinclair Mill Road.

Photo provided in November 1980 by Bonnie Duncan, 13507 Kerrydale Road, Woodbridge, VA 22193.

Photo Prints - 3x4 1946

Snouffer, Bert 14-32-140

Bert Snouffer, Jimmy Shoemaker and David Landis on Bert's 80th Birthday.

November 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Snouffer, Mr. "Bert" 14-32-101

Mr. "Bert" Snouffer

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Snow Hill 14-26-040

Snow Hill

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 126

Published in Book

Snow Hill 14-34-068

Snow Hill

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6, p.68 g.v.

Snow Hill 14-44-03

Snow Hill, p. 43

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Snow Hill 14-66-167

Snow Hill Home (2 pictures), 1966 & 1978

March 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Snow Hill 14-66-168

Mrs. Phillip Enix, Dr. & Mrs. Steele Lipe at stone gateway leading to the Snow Hill barn.

March 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Snow Hill 14-66-169

Main house at Snow Hill after being destroyed by fire. March 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 03 Nov 1974

Snow Hill 14-66-170

Snow Hill House

March 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Snow Hill 14-66-171

Snow Hill property aerial photo then owned by the Latham Families.

March 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1937

Snyder, James 16-01-010-03

James Snyder Cemetery Marker, Ebenezer Baptist Cemetery Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Snyder, Virginia 14-32-309

Virginia Snyder school photo

July 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Sommerville, Hoberta 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Sousa Organ 14-36-10

Sousa Organ, Grace Methodist Church

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x4, p. 71

Southern Railroad Locomotive #5104 01-18-09

Southern Locomotive #5104

Photo Prints - 3x5

Southern Railroad Locomotive #531 01-12-15

Southern Railway Engine 531

Photo on a display panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

Southern Railway 14-28-156

Southern Railway train passes over historic Manassas Gap

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 80

Published in Book 1970

Southern Railway depot, Manassas 14-90-013

Southern Railway Depot, Manassas

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 16

Published in Book 1985

Southern Railway Railway Station, Manassas 14-13-008

Southern Railway Station, Manassas, Virginia

Photo No.: dr057 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Jun 1967

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

**Photo Collection Index** Format Photo No. Date Taken

Southern Railway station, Manassas

14-72-26

Southern Railway Station, Manassas, VA built in 1914. Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), November 2013

Published in Calendar

Southern railway station, Manassas, VA

14-90-007

Southern Railway Station, Manassas, VA, end view

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 12

Published in Book

Southern Railway System

14-03-002

Southern Railway System Trainmen group photo. Pictured rear I. to r.: S. C. Curtin; H. D. Hansbrough; Art Brown (of WOL); front I. to r.: Clyde R. Yowell; Thomas S. Hunter; Russ Hodges (of WOL).

Group of four trainmen who brought the body of Franklin D. Roosevelt to Washington from Warm Springs, GA being interviewed by two announcers on WOL Radio. Photo donated by Martin R. Runaldue who worked with the trainmen but is not shown in the photo.

> Digitally scanned April 14, 1945

Southern RR

02-21-02

Southern Railroad, aerial view

Slides Jul 80

Southern RR (Wellington Station) (No. 64, Vol.II)

19-01

19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10

Southern RR Station, Gainesville (No. 26, Vol.I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

September 1904

Southern RR; 7th Cavalry and Hospital Corps Camps at

Gainesville (No. 24, Vol. I)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas. VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Southern, Industrial District 02-21-56

Southern Industrial District, aerial

Slides

Sowards, C. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

1970 Xerox copy

Speakes, Janice 14-32-398

The Whetzel Family Reunion, July 18, 2009

August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Speakes, Mattie 14-32-361

Mattie Speakes & Frederick Whetzel, April 15, 1951, the day Frederick came home on his boot leave.

March 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Speakes, Mattie 14-32-392

Women of the Presbyterian Church, Patsy (Keys) Blake, Jean (Keys) Dunn, Mattie (Whetzel)Sspeakes, Joyce (Keys) Smith and Gladys (Wolfe) Eanes

July 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Speakes, Mattie 14-32-445

Mattie Speakes

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Speakes, Mattie Catherine (Whetzel)

14-32-397

Remembering Mama Mattie Catherine (Whetzel) Speakes

August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Speakes, Nancy Lee

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Speiden, Albert

14-15-56

Manassas Town Officials in 1915 G. R. Ratcliffe, C. R. C. Johnson, William Wheeler, E. A. Bland, R. S. Hynson, William H. Brown, Sr, Albert Speiden, Daniel Prescott, T. E. Coleman, E. R. Conner, C. E. Nash, James E. Nelson, R. M. Weir Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT), p. Cover, q.v

Speiden, Albert 14-38-015

Town Hall, Manassas with the mayor, town council and Albert Speiden, the architect

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 19

Speiden, Albert 14-38-158

Architect Albert Speiden

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x7, p.114

Speiden, Albert 14-45-097

Albert Speiden

Apr 2006, Jan 1993

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Speiden, Albert 14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section",

p.4)

Newspaper

Speiden, Albert 14-25-139

Albert Speiden House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 103

Published in Book

Spencer house 08-06-191

Sudley Mill stone

Mill stone embedded in terrace of old Spencer house

Photo Prints - 3x5

Spencer House, Hickory Grove 07-09-097

Taylor House, Hickory Grove

2-photos

Gibson House

Spencer House

Vermillion House

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Spencer, Paul 14-32-234

Paul Spencer, visiting from Adelaide, Australia, speaks of his research on Brentsville September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Spicer, David 14-05-01

Brentsville Baseball Team

1st Row (L-R):

Unknown, Walter Keys, Joseph Keys, Cassius Keys (pitcher)

2nd Row (L-R):

Robert Lee Molair, Unknown, David Spicer (catcher), Unknown, Kenneth Herbert Keys (pitcher)

Games played in vacant lot at Hone St. Center and Union Sts.

Digitally scanned

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Spink's Farm (No. 21, Vol.I)

19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Spitler, Susan Randolph France

14-36-03

Susan Randolph France Spitler, 1957-1990

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 19

Spittle, Ed 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Spittle, Raymond

04-01-32

Steam engine with Raymond Spittle of Nokesville and Emory Cornwall of Manassas

Steam engine with Raymond Spittle of Nokesville and Emory Cornwall of Manassas

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [8-29-80 p. A8]
Other Media

Spittle, Raymond

04-01-32A

Steam engine with Raymond Spittle of Nokesville and Emory Cornwall of Manassas Original of photo no. 04-01-32

Photo Prints - 6x8

Spittle, Raymond

14-76-31

Raymond Spittle and William Clem with antique steam engine.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.64

Published in Book

Spitzer, Helen

14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Spitzer, Mrs. Annie

14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Spitzer, Ora

14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Spitzer, Shirley

14-32-317

Shirley Spitzer at home in Brentsville

September 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Spitzer, Sidney

14-32-026

Sidney Spitzer

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Spitzer, Sidney

14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Spitzer, Solomon

14-32-481

Believed to be Solomon Spitzer and two of his grandchildren, Sidney & Helen.

October 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

1959-60

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Spitzer, Solomon B. 14-32-437

Solomon B. Spitzer with his 2nd wife, Martha Mattie Jones April 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Spitzer, Tracey 14-32-294

Miss Tracey Spitzer, school teacher, Coles district July 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Spitzer, Tracey 14-32-295

Miss Tracey Spitzer and her students. School is not identified.

July 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Spitzer, Tracie Irene 14-32-617

Tracie Irene Spitzer (2 photos)

October 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Splashdown Waterpark 14-47-059

Splashdown Waterpark, Manassas

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 77

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Spooner, Rick and Gloria 14-03-408

Rick and Gloria Spooner

Published in Manassas Journal Messenger, Nov. 11, 2004, p. C1

Published in Newspaper Nov 2004

Sprague, Joe 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Spring, Jackie 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Springfield 14-88-085

Springfield

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Springfield Farm, Haymarket 07-09-210

Springfield Farm, Haymarket

3-photos

14412 Lightner Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Sprinkel House 14-25-103

Sprinkel House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 84

Published in Book

Sprinkle House, Manassas 07-09-029

Sprinkle House, Manassas

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Squires, Minnie 14-13-186

Greenwich 4-H member Minnie Squires

Photo No.: CUL0075 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1933

Indexed As:

# Photo Collection Index

Description **Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** Squires, Minnie 14-13-187 Greenwich 4-H member Minnie Squires Photo No.: CUL0076 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu Compact Disc (CD) 1933 Squires, Minnie Meryl 14-13-184 Greenwich 4-H club member Minnie Meryl Squires Photo No.: CUL0059 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu Compact Disc (CD) 8 Nov 1935 Squires, Minter "Bud" 14-13-185 Greenwich 4-H club member Minter "Bud" Squires

Photo No.: CUL0058 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Nov 1935

St. Anne's school 14-22-057

St. Joseph's and St. Anne's schools

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:56

St. Benedict's Convent 14-25-213

Linton Hall/St. Benedict's Convent, Gainesville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 149
Published in Book

St. Edith's Academy 14-66-125

St. Edith's Academy, demolished in 1950s

June 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

St. Edith's school 14-22-058

St. Edith's school

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x3; Page57

St. James Church, 14-58-30

Brentsville, Va., St. James Church 1914 [photo mislabeled as Brentsville Jail] Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 104
Published in Book

St. James Episcopal Church

14-25-073

St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 66
Published in Book

St. James Episcopal Church

14-34-015

St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6 p.22, q.v.

St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

14-88-044

St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville (Part 1)

07-09-207

St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville (Part 1) 3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

2001

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville (Part 2) 07-09-208

St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville (Part 2)

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

St. John's Church 14-25-195

St. John's Church, Northern Prince William (site)

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 138

Published in Book

St. John's, Catharpin 14-14-12

Stone Church ruins (St. John's), Catharpin vicinity

Fiche 82 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

St. Joseph's Catholic Institute (No. 30, Vol.I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

St. Joseph's Institute School 14-66-122

St. Joseph's Institute (or Industrial) School, operated from 1894 to 1927 June 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

St. Joseph's school 14-22-057

St. Joseph's and St. Anne's schools

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:56

St. Luke's Chapel 14-43-10

St. Luke's Chapel, Buckland

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book

St. Mark's Methodist Church
Buckland - St. Mark's Methodist Church

08-06-053

Inscribed on envelope: "St. Mark's Methodist Church - 1854, M. Steadman found in disrepair". H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 8, 1971

St. Mary's Catholic 16-01-261

St. Mary's Catholic Cemetery (2 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

St. Mary's Catholic Church, Manassas 07-09-013

St. Mary's Catholic Church, Manassas

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

St. Mary's Church 14-25-055

St. Mary's Church, Hoadly

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 52

Published in Book

St. Paul's Anglican church 14-66-025

Future plans for St. Paul's include a two-story mulit-purpose building, which would be located between the church and the rectory

on Fayette Street.

January 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

St. Paul's Anglican Church 14-66-026

Close-up of one of St. Paul's offering plates, dating back before the Civil War

January 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

St. Paul's Anglican Church

14-66-028

Photograph of St. Paul's, taken early in the 20th century January 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

St. Paul's Anglican Church

14-66-030

St. Paul's origin as an early 19th century courthouse is evident in the different brickwork patters, which show how the building has changed over the past 200 years.

January 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

St. Paul's Anglican Church, interior

14-66-031

Children of St. Paul's Christian School receive instruction from their teachers in preparation for the annual Christmas Pageant, held Dec. 12.

January 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

St. Paul's Christian School

14-66-029

St. Paul's Christian School is in the the c. 1912 Parish Hall, across Fayette Street from the church

January 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

St. Paul's Church

14-10-10

St. Paul's Church, Haymarket

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

St. Paul's Church

14-72-18

St. Paul's Church, Haymarket

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), March 2013

Published in Calendar

1908

St. Paul's Church, Haymarket

14-42-08

St. Paul's Church, Haymarket

Photo published in "Haymarket Virginia" 2006 Calendar (RELIC 975.52732HAY)

St. Paul's Church, Haymarket

14-72-27

St. Paul's Church, Haymarket. Interior view.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), December 2013

Published in Calendar

St. Paul's Episcopal Cemetery

16-01-009

St. Paul's Episcopal Cemetery (2 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

02-07-02

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

Church and graveyard. Copied by Potomac News. See also photo no. 04-01-02 for text. Jim Birchfield Photographer
Photo Prints - 8x10
January 3, 1980

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

02-07-22

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

Church and graveyard. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

04-01-02

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

See also photo no. 02-07-02. Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was" [1-14-80 p. A8]

Other Media

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

08-05-01

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

PRWMCO - HAYM -1. Tommye Burton photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

1973

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

**Compilers Notes** 

08-05-02

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

PRWMCO - HAYM - 2. Dr. M. Clarkson photographer

Photo Prints - 5x5

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

08-05-04

St. Paul's from the Highlands.

PRWMCO - HAYM - 4

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

08-06-124

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

Front view

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

June 5, 1971

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

08-06-125

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

Side view

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

June 5, 1971

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

01-11-01-06

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

Front of a church - Haymarket. Film roll 35946

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

01-11-01-07

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

Front of a church - Haymarket. Film roll 35946

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

01-13-01

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

Front view of the church

Photo Prints - 5x7

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

01-13-02

Betty Duley and Ed Bland of Prince William County Historical Commission at St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket Two people on steps of church

Photo Prints - 5x7

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

01-13-03

Betty Duley and Ed Bland of Prince William County Historical Commission at St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket Photo Prints - 5x7

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

01-13-04

Betty Duley and Ed Bland of Prince William County Historical Commission at St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket Photo Prints - 5x7

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

01-14-06

St. Paul's Episcopal Church #23 Haymarket

Photo Prints - 6x8

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

08-07-42

St. Paul's Episcopal Church H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides

Slides

July 1971

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

08-07-43

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

July 1971

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

H. H. Douglas photographer

14-03-003

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket, interior

Donation from John Gott, 14 June 2001, given to him by Mayo Stentz.

Photo Prints - 3x5

Early 20th Century

10/25/2021 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY**  Page 814

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

14-22-028

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 5x8; Page:32

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

14-25-180

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 128

Published in Book

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

14-26-023

St. Paul's Epicsopal Church, Haymarket

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 81

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

14-26-045

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 129
Published in Book
c. 1900

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

14-26-046

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, after restoration

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 131 Published in Book

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

14-34-013

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6 p.20, q.v.

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

14-43-04

St. Paul's Episcopal Church Haymarket, several photos

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

14-88-115

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

St. Paul's Episcopal Church

08-05-03

Church in background - from Tyler place 'The Highlands'

PRWMCO - HAYM - 3. Dr. M. Clarkson photographer.

Photo Prints - 4x5

St. Paul's Episcopal Church Parish Hall

14-26-064

Parish Hall of St. Paul's Church

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 168

St. Paul's Episcopal Church Rectory

14-26-082

Rectory of St. Paul's Episcopal Church

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 186
Published in Book

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

14-66-004

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

Sep 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket

07-09-121

St. Paul's Episcopal Church, Haymarket 5-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

1997

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

St. Paul's Parish Hall

14-25-220

St. Paul's Parish Hall, Haymarket

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 153

Published in Book

St. Paul's Parish Hall

14-42-02

St. Paul's Parish Hall

Photo published in "Haymarket Virginia" 2006 Calendar (RELIC 975.52732HAY)

ca 1900s

St. Paul's Parish Hall

14-43-06

St. Paul's Parish Hall, Haymarket

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book

St. Paul's Parish Hall, Haymarket

07-09-116

St. Paul's Parish Hall, Haymarket

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

St. Paul's Recorty

14-43-05

St. Paul's Rectory, Haymarket

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book

**Stafford-Chapman Cemetery** 

16-01-158

Lambert Cemetery (2 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Stafford, George & Louise

16-01-058-02

George & Louise Stafford Cemetery Marger, Chapman Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Stag Shop

14-28-038

The Stag Shop Inc.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 26 (color)

Published in Book

Stage Coach Inn

14-17-04

Stage Coach Inn, Dumfries

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x5; page: 34

Stage Coach Inn

14-22-097

Stage Coach Inn, Dumfries (postcard)

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:93

1930s

1970

Stage Coach Inn

14-34-053

Stage Coach Inn, once known as Williams' Ordinary, later as Love's Tavern

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x2, p.49 q.v.

Stagecoach Inn

01-02-10

Brick house with missing porch "Stage Coach Inn, Dumfries"

Photo Prints - 3x5

December 1979

Stagecoach Inn

01-09-08

Stagecoach Inn, Dumfries

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

Stagecoach Inn

01-11-02-16

Stagecoach Inn, Dumfries

Side front view. Film roll 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Stagecoach Inn 01-11-02-17

Stagecoach Inn, Dumfries Front view. Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Stagecoach Inn 01-11-02-18

Stagecoach Inn, Dumfries Front view. Film roll no. 35947

Photo Prints - 5x7 w/negative

Stagecoach Inn 08-01-04

Richmond-Washington Highway, Dumfries, VA. As road appeared in 1919 - now four lanes. Stagecoach Inn is in the background.

Car & houses

Virginia Department of Highways 54-210. PRWMCO - 5

Copy by Allen Ferguson

Photo Prints - 8x10 1919

Stagecoach Inn 08-04-01

Stagecoach Inn

PRWMCO - DUMF - 1. Wm. Edmund Barrett, Clifton, VA photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Stagecoach Inn 08-04-02

Stagecoach Inn

PRWMCO - DUMF - 2 . Edith M. Sprouse photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5

StageCoach Inn 14-22-125

Stagecoach Inn with highway and other buildings

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:128

ca 1950s

Stagecoach Inn 14-47-020

Williams Ordinary. Also knows as Love's Tavern and The Stagecoach Inn (2 pictures

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 30

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Stagecoach Inn 14-65-066

Stagecoach Inn, erected about 1760, once known as William's Ordinary and later as Love's Tavern

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Stamper, Lloyd Laverne 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Stanley, David Lee 14-76-11

David Lee Stanley, champion hog-caller.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.28

Published in Book 1954

Stanley, H. B. 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Stanley, Minnie 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Star Lunch Room, Quantico

14-23-159

Star Lunch Room, owned by Peter Raftelis, Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 80

Published in Book

Starke, C. C. 14-23-112

Quantico Masonic Lodge officers in 1934

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 57

Published in Book

Starkweather, Carlton Lee (Dr.) & Mrs.

14-68-053

Dr. & Mrs. Carlton Lee Starkweather in front of River View Cottage "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 81

Published in Book

Starkweather, Carlton Lee, Dr.

14-68-052

Dr. Carlton Lee Starkweather

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 80

Published in Book

**State Vocational School** 

14-35-024

Eastern College/Swavely School/Stage Vocational School

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 49

Steadman, Melvin Lee Rev.

14-66-198

Rev. Melvin Lee Steadman, pastor of the Gainesville Methodist Church from 1961-1965.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Steadman, Melvin Rev.

14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Steadman, Rev. Melvin Lee, Jr.

08-06-017

Admiral Richard B. Black, Rev. Melvin Lee Steadman, Jr. at Rippon Lodge

Schoolhouse in background. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 2, 1970

Steam locomotive, 1911

14-90-010

Steam locomotive, 1911

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 14 & 16

Published in Book

1973

Steel bridge and ford over Broad Run at Buckland on

Warrenton Pike (No. 16, Vol. I)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10

19-01

19-01

September 1904

Steel bridge and ford over Broad Run at Milford Mills (No. 31, 19-01

Vol I)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Steel bridge over Broad Run near Beverly's Mill on road to 19-01

New Baltimore. (No 15, Vol I)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Steel bridge over Broad Run on new road to Greenwich at

Ellis Mills (No. 27, Vol I)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Steel, John 14-03-167

John Steel

See RELIC Family file: Steel

Xerox copy

Steel, Lawrence 14-03-166

Lawrence Steel

See RELIC Family file: Steel

Xerox copy

Steel, Lawrence's Bell 14-03-168

Lawrence Steel's Bell

Emailed from James A. Steel direct descendent of Rev. William Steel who preached at Dettingen and Leeds parishes during the years around 1820.

Xerox copy

Steele, Annie M. 16-01-100-03

Annie M. Steele Cemetery Marker, Buckland Methodist Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Steele, Betty 14-23-082

Auo McLemore and Betty Steele

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 43

Published in Book

Steele, Betty 14-23-124

Barrett family with Betty Steele at house on Grant Avenue

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 63

Published in Book

Steele, Mr. & Mrs. Harvey 14-13-004

Manassas home of Mr. & Mrs. Harvey Steele on North Grant Ave.

Photo No.: CUL0037 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1925

Stefanides, Steve 14-23-266

Steve Stefanides, John Albis and Mickell Angelo of Quantico with fish

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 140

Published in Book

Stelle, Herman 14-65-202

Members of the Manassas High School track team

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation

Section", p.10)

Newspaper 1913

Stephens, Bobby 14-32-344

**Bobby Stephens** 

November 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Stephens, Doris 14-32-400

Brentsville Girl Scout Picnic down at Seymours Island

August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1943

Stephens, Hazel 14-32-119

Hazel Stephens

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Stephens, Hazel 14-32-120

The Willing Helpers Club

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Stephens, Hazel 14-32-440

Hazel Stephens

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Stephens, Mrs. Hazel 14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Stepney 14-03-017

Stepney House with Matt & Liz Hoy

Photo taken by Audrey Jordan, 27 Will Knock Knoll Rd., Naperville, IL 600565

Photo Prints - 3x5 color 12 May 2004

Stepney 14-66-151

Stepney

October 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1938

Stepney carriage house 14-66-153

Stepney carriage house

October 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1938

Stepney smokehouse 14-66-152

Old smokehouse at Stepney currently used as garden shed.

October 2012. Havmarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1938

Stepney, Catharpin 07-09-143

Stepney, Catharpin

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2001

Steven, H. 14-23-130

Quantico Baseball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x6; Page: 65

Published in Book 1940

Stevens 11-01-05

Picture of man Wearing uniform

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Stevens, Florence (Bray) 14-03-404

Rita (Thompson) Covington and Florence (Bray ) Stevens at Hatmark School, 9333 Lee Highway in 1909.

Unsourced artcle filed in RELIC Historic Sties file "Cockpit Point Confederate Battery"

Published in Magazine 1909

Stevens, Lt. 01-25-28

Co. A, 9th Armored Replacement Battalion, Ft. Knox, KY [with 8 men identified in a group of several 100]

Stored in RELIC Atlas Papers Box

Photo Prints - Other Aug 1945

Stevens, Mrs. Hazel 14-13-030

Brentsville Home Demonstration Club with (2nd row) Mrs. Mammie Keys, unknown, Jesse Wetzel, Mrs. Troy Counts, Mrs. Cash Keys, Mrs. Ora Keys, unknown, Mrs. Emma Wolfe, Mrs. Breeden, unknown, Mrs. Hazel Steven, Mrs. Petty, unknown, Mrs.

Pedersen, Mrs. Seymore. (1st row) Helga Petersen, unknown, Anna Cornwell, Virginia Bradshaw, Louise Keys

Photo No.: CUL0129 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Stevens, R. 14-23-130

Quantico Baseball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x6; Page: 65

Published in Book 1940

Stevenson, Adlai 04-01-37

Adlai Stevenson and Adlai Stevenson III

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [10-10-80 p A11]

Other Media

Stever house 14-15-11

Lebanon Hall, the Stever house.

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 3x4,p. 28, g.v.

Stewart, Charles, Rev. 14-66-061

Rev. Charles Stewart and Tommy Robinson

July 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine early 20th century

Stewart, Corey A. 14-70-001

Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies Inc.

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Undated assumed to be 2011

Published in Newsletter

Stewart, Corey A. 14-70-003

Public Safety Heroes Event

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Volume 2

Published in Newsletter

Stierna, Ruth 14-66-070

The Haymarket Woman's Club participating in a countywide anti-litter project.

September 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Stine, R. C. 14-45-098

R. C. Stine

Mar 1989

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Stirrup, John 14-66-071

Haymarket Women's Club Country breakfast, September 2004 September 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Stohl, Kevin 14-32-493

Sitting with Santa in the Courthouse.

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Stokes Cemetery 16-01-183

Stokes Cemetery (5 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Stokes Cemetery, Bethlehem 07-09-070

Penn / Stokes Cemetery, Bethlehem

8-Photos

Herbert Bates (age: 91) Photo, Grandson of Howson Penn, taught school at Catharpin Colored School and rode a horse to

school.

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Stokes, Frank M 16-01-183-01

Frank M. Stokes Cemetery Marker, Stokes Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Indexed As: Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Stokes, Herbert L. 16-01-319-04

Herbert L. Stokes Cemetery Marker, Pinn Cemetery (also photo 05)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Stokes, Sally House (No. 66, Vol.II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Stone Bridge 14-17-13

Stone Bridge

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x3; page: 71

Stone Bridge 14-28-012

Stone Bridge

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 10

Published in Book 1970

14-55-06 Stone bridge

Ruins of stone bridge, Bull Run

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

**Stone Bridge** 14-58-31

Bull Run, Stone Bridge, 1902

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 278

Published in Book

Stone Bridge 14-65-058

Symbol of conflict. Stone bridge across Bull Run after Battle

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Stone Bridge 14-67-08

Bull Run historic stone Bridge

"Virginia and the Virginia County" April 1950, p. 11

Published in Magazine

14-90-111 **Stone Bridge** 

Stone Bridge includes 2 with stone pyramid. [7 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 107-109, 125

Published in Book

Stone Bridge pyramidal monument

14-03-286

United Daughters of the Confederacy pyramidal monument erected in 1928 on Stone Bridge, removed in 1960.

Published on Web Site

Stone Bridge, The 14-25-183

The Stone Bridge, Mamassas National Battlefield Prk

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 131

Published in Book

Stone Bridge, The 14-47-014

The Stone Bridge (2 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 23 & 52

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Stone Cabin** 14-36-24

The historic stone cabin

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 113

**Stone Cabin** 14-36-26

Marshall Shirley, William H. Doris, Lucy Johnson, Howard Pilson, Joe Johnson and Reverend Ed Taylor in front of the historic stone cabin

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 119

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index Photo No.

Stone cabin 14-38-027

Stone cabin at Clover Hill on Wellington Road

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x3, p. 26

**Stone House** 14-13-161

Stone House Tea Room

Photo No.: CUL0146 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Format

Compact Disc (CD)

unknown

Date Taken

Stone House 14-14-19

Stone House, Manassas, National Battlefield Park

Fiche 83 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

**Stone House** 14-17-17

Stone House

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x4; page: 83

**Stone House** 14-26-044

Stone House, Manassas Battlefield (2 photoes)

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 128

Published in Book early 19th century

**Stone House** 14-28-010

Stone House

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 8, page 9 (color)

Published in Book 1970

14-34-113 **Stone House** 

The Stone House, 1904 photo

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6, p.117, q.v.

14-38-024

The Stone House wtih wooden fencing

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p. 25

**Stone House** 01-25-22

Old Stone House of Civil War Days

Photo Prints - 4x5

**Stone House** 14-58-33

Bull Run, Stone House, 1900

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 279

Published in Book

**Stone House** 05-02-26

The Stone House Inn and the Old Stone House at the junction of US 29 & 211 and VA Rt 234, in the center of the Manassas

Battlefields, Virginia

Digitally scanned Prints

**Stone House** 14-65-054

Historic Stone House at Battlefield Park

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.1)

Newspaper

**Stone House** 14-65-059

Stone House at Manassas Battlefield Park, built about 1812. This photo taken around the turn of the century.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.3)

Newspaper

**Stone House** 14-67-07

The Stone House, Manassas National Battlefield Park

"Virginia and the Virginia County" April 1950, p. 11

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Stone House 14-90-103

Stone House

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 98

Published in Book 1907

Stone House 14-90-112

Stone House [4 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 110 - 111.

Published in Book

Stone House 14-90-113

Stone House interior shown as Tavern Room

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 112

Published in Book 1970

Stone House (No. 58, 59, & 79, Vol.II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Stone House Inn 14-23-262

Stone House Inn

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 138

Published in Book

Stone House Inn 05-02-26

The Stone House Inn and the Old Stone House at the junction of US 29 & 211 and VA Rt 234, in the center of the Manassas

Battlefields, Virginia

Digitally scanned Prints

Stone House Inn 14-66-184

Stone House Inn next to the historic Stone House. Demolished in 1952.

June 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Stone House Inn 14-90-114

Stone House Inn adjoined the Stone House

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 112

Published in Book

Stone House Tea Room 14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. W. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden,

Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) May 1938

Stone House, Old 05-02-27

The Old Stone House on the Manassas Battlefields, VA. Located at the intersection of US 29 & 211 and Virginia RT 234, was used as a hospital in both great Civil War battles fought in this area.

Digitally scanned Prints

Stone House, The 14-21-001

The Stone House, March 1862

Photo published in "The Stone House" by Michael D. Litterst; (RELIC 975.527 LIT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 14

Stone House, The 14-25-193

The Stone House, Manassas National Battlefiled Park

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 137 Published in Book

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 824

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Stone House, The

14-47-013

The Stone House (4 pictures)

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 21& 50

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book ca. 1950 & 2000

Stone, Bennie

14-65-238

Woodbridge Clay Products Company

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.8) Newspaper

14-77-01 Stone, C. J.

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Stoner, Florence 14-54-88

Florence Stoner

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Stoner, James 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Newspaper

**Stonewall Jackson High School** 

14-65-188

Stonewall Jackson High School

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.4)

Stonewall Jackson Hotel

05-02-10

New Prince William Hotel, Manassas, VA

Three story brick building with porches. Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images / Postcard Collection"

Stonewall Jackson Hotel

14-15-47

Prince William Hotel of 1912 later known as the Stonewall Jackson Hotel.

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3,p. 53, q.v.

Stonewall Jackson Hotel

14-22-052

Stonewall Jackson Hotel

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:54

**Stonewall Jackson Hotel** 

14-35-044

Prince William Hotel (Stonewall Jackson Hotel) built in 1912 demolished in 1960s

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 3x3, p. 79

**Stonewall Jackson Hotel** 

14-38-050

Fountain Beattie, Lycurgus Hutchison, John S. Mosby and George Turberville seated on the porch of the Stonewall Jackson Hotel

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 40

1914

Stonewall Jackson Hotel

Stonewall Jackson Hotel

14-38-097

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.71

1954

Stonewall Jackson Hotel

14-65-128

Prince William Hotel. Name changed to Stonewall Jackson Hotel

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section, p.6) Newspaper

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

14-90-058

Stonewall Jackson Hotel

Stonewall Jackson Hotel

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 56

Published in Newsletter

Stonewall Jackson Hotel 14-03-359

Manassas celebrates 100 years of history, photos courtesy of Paul Arrington

Potomac News, May 11, 1973, p. B 5

Published in Newspaper

Stonewall Jackson Inn 02-14-08-02

Stonewall Jackson Inn Sign

Contact Sheet August 20, 1971

Stonewall Jackson monument 14-90-123

Stonewall Jackson Monument [3 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 120 & 121

Published in Book

Stonewall Jackson Monumnet 14-28-002

General Stonewall Jackson Monument at Manassas Battlefield Park

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size:3 x 4; Page 1

Published in Book 1970

Stonewall Jackson School 02-16-33-01

Sinclair-Crompton Redistricting

Film roll no. 932. Stonewall Jackson School

Contact Sheet July 24, 1967 (1967

Stonewall Jackson School 02-16-33-02

Sinclair-Crompton Redistricting

Stonewall Jackson School. Film roll no. 932

Contact Sheet July 24, 1967 (1967

Stonewall Jackson School 02-16-33-03

Sinclair-Crompton Redistricting

Stonewall Jackson School. Film roll no. 932

Contact Sheet July 24, 1967 (1967

Stonewall Jackson School 02-16-33-04

Sinclair-Crompton Redistricting

Stonewall Jackson School. Film roll no. 932

Contact Sheet July 24, 1967 (1967

Stonewall Jackson School 02-16-33-18

Building Foundations under construction Stonewall Jackson School. Film roll no. 932

Contact Sheet July 24, 1967

Stonewall Jackson School 02-16-33-19

Men in hard hats

Stonewall Jackson School. Film roll no. 932

Contact Sheet July 24, 1967

Stonewall Jackson School 02-16-33-20

Men in hard hats

Stonewall Jackson School. Film roll no. 932

Contact Sheet July 24, 1967

Stonewall Jackson School 02-16-33-21

Men in hard hats

Stonewall Jackson School. Film roll no. 932

Contact Sheet July 24, 1967

Indexed As:			
Description			
Compilers Notes			

**Photo Collection Index** 

Description	i note const	Augustina GA	
Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Stonewall Jackson School		02-16-33-05	
Mr. Johnson			
Stonewall Jackson School.	Film roll no. 932		
	Contact Sheet		July 24, 1967
Stonewall Jackson School		02-16-33-06	
Mr. Johnson		02-10-00-00	
Stonewall Jackson School.	Film roll no 932		
Storie wall dacksorr School.	Contact Sheet		July 24, 1967 (1967
	Contact Officer		duly 24, 1007 (1007
Stonewall Jackson School		02-16-33-07	
Mr. Johnson			
Stonewall Jackson School.			
	Contact Sheet		July 24, 1967
Stonewall Jackson School		02-16-33-08	
Mr. Johnson			
Stonewall Jackson School.	Film roll no. 932		
	Contact Sheet		July 24, 1967
Stonewall Jackson School		02-16-33-09	•
Mr. Johnson		02-16-33-09	
	Film roll no 022		
Stonewall Jackson School.			luly 24, 4007
	Contact Sheet		July 24, 1967
Stonewall Jackson School		02-16-33-10	
Francis M. Coffey			
Stonewall Jackson School.			
	Contact Sheet		July 24, 1967
Stonewall Jackson School		02-16-33-11	
Francis M. Coffey			
Stonewall Jackson School.	Film roll no 932		
Storiewan Jackson School.	Contact Sheet		July 24, 1967
04	33.10.01.31.31	00.40.00.40	ca.y = 1, 100.
Stonewall Jackson School		02-16-33-12	
Francis M. Coffey	Ethan all an OOO		
Stonewall Jackson School.			
	Contact Sheet		July 24, 1967
Stonewall Jackson School		02-16-33-13	
Francis M. Coffey			
Stonewall Jackson School.	Film roll no. 932		
	Contact Sheet		July 24, 1967
Stonewall Jackson School		02-16-33-16	
Francis M. Coffey		02 10 00 10	
Stonewall Jackson School.	Film roll no 932		
Storiewali Jackson School.	Contact Sheet		July 24, 1967
	Contact Sheet		July 24, 1307
Stonewall Jackson School		02-16-33-17	
Francis M. Coffey			
Stonewall Jackson School.			
	Contact Sheet		July 24, 1967 (1967
Stonewall Jackson Statue		14-23-117	
Stonewall Jackson's Statue	e unveiling ceremony - 4 pictures	•	
		Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT);	photo size: 3x4; Page: 60
Stonewall Jackson's line		14-58-39	
Otonewan Jackson 5 mid		17-00-00	

Bull Run, Stonewall Jackson's line of 1st Battle

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 283

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Stonnell 14-31-05

Two magnificent old trees on the south side of Stonnell on the foundation of Benjamin Grayson's Belle-Aire

Digitally scanned Prints 1 Apr 2006

Stonnell House 14-31-17

Front of Stonnell house at Grayson's Belle-Aire

Digitally scanned Prints 1 Apr 2006

Stonnell House 14-31-18

Front of Stonnell House at Grayson's Belle-Aire

Digitally scanned Prints 1 Apr 2006

Stonnell, S. B. House 14-31-24

S. B. Stonnell house built in 1800s. Used by The Good Shepherd Houseing foundatin to house mentally ill homeless men

Digitally scanned Prints 1 Apr 2006

Storch, Judy 14-32-184

Judy Storch

March 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1940s

Store 14-28-133

Interior of retail clothing store

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 7, page 71

Published in Book 1970

Storke, Worth 03-01-05

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss

Ernestine Grafton.

Photo Prints - 8x10 1952

Storke, Worth 03-01-06

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss

Ernestine Grafton.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Storke, Worth 03-01-07

Supervisors: John Ellis, R. B. Gossom, J. F. Fick, Sr., Clerk Worth Storke, Bradford Lowe, Carl Kincheloe, R. S. Hall and Miss

Ernestine Grafton.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Storke, Worth 14-63-41

Woolfenden Group Photo

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.202

Published in Book

Story Book Land 14-47-044

Story Book Land, Woodbridge; opened 1959, closed 1981

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 63

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Story Book Land 14-65-217

Story Book Land, Woodbridge

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation

Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Story Book Land 14-79-09

Story Book Land, 1960

"Prince William Living, December 2013" RELIC Mag

Published in Magazine

Story Book Land 05-01-21

Story Book Land, Rt. 1, Woodbridge, VA [3 Post Cards]
Other Media

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Stott, Linda Jean 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Stout, Eileen 14-03-212

Eileen Stout Barnes, Dumfries Magisterial District Supervisor 1980-83

Photo Prints - 4x6

Stover, Abraham home 14-66-349

Abraham Stover's home built in the 1830s

February 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Stover's Mill 14-66-212

Henry Samuel White on Trap Branch with Stover's Mill & miller's house in backgroound

December 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1907

Stover's Mill 14-66-346

Henry Samuel White with Stover's Mill

February 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1907

Stover's Mill 14-66-348

Stover's Mill, watercolor painted in 1928.

February 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Stover's Store 14-66-350

Stover's Store

February 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Stovers Mill 08-08-44

Stovers Mill, Fauguier County on Trap Branch, Rt. 628 burned in 1961 (photo identified by Ren Conner 2008)

Ruins of house near Beverley Mill

Photo Prints - 3x3 1972

Stoy, Mary 14-66-039

Mary Stoy

February 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2010

Strathmann, Susanna 16-01-000-15

Susanna Strathmann, Born 7 Feb 1860, Died 18 Apr 1924 Grave marker, Tombstone Repository.

Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

Stratton, Maryon Grace 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Street Construction 14-65-220

Excavating for bridge abuttment

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation

Section", p.8)

Newspaper 1915

Street, Jimmy 14-23-190

Manassas Lumber Co. Little League baseball team: Jimmy Street, Stewart Vetter, Bob Boyd, Harry Bowman, Buddy Allison, Wayne Cox, Freddie Smith, Buzzy Ritenow, Chip Rohr, Butch Smoot, David Lowe, Danny Brooks, Josly Luck, Joe Harris and Larry Carney

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96
Published in Book

Description

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Stribling Family 14-03-031

Stribling Family, Mary E., Jasper, Mary Embrey, Joe and Hattie See Stribling Family File in RELIC

Xerox copy

Striker, Ilma 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Stringer Home 14-91-005

The Stringer Home on Riverview Drive in Graham Park Shores, Triangle

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Oct. 1968, p. 19

Published in Magazine

Stringer, Barbara 14-03-419

Students presenting cake to Manassas Centennial Staff.

Published in Newspaper May 1973

Strong, Jane L. 14-66-060

Jane L. Strong

July 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine early 20th century

Strong, Jane Lawler 14-66-069

Jane Lawler Strong with old dollhouse

August 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Strother, Alfred H. and Frankie Peters 14-03-030

Frankie Peters Strother and her husband Alfred H. Strother.

Newspaper

Strother, Frankie 14-03-029

Frankie Strother and 3 of her great-grandchildren at The Settlement

Newspaper

Strother, William H. 14-03-318

William H. Strother, Fauguier Co. Superintendent of Schools 1882-1886

Fauguier Heritage & Preservation News, Spring 2003

Published in Newsletter

Stroup, Joan 14-23-205

Children at swimming dock

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 104

Published in Book

Strow, Evelyn 14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie

Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson,

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

Struart, Vernon 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Strudwick, Edmond L. 14-03-148

Grave marker of Edmond L. Strudwick, Marion Alabama, enlisted June 11, 1861, Co. D 11th Alabama Regiment, Died Nov. 15,

1861, Prince William County, VA [ Greenwich Presbyterian Church]

Digitally scanned Prints 2009

Stuart 02-21-01

Stuart, ground storage tanks, aerial view (5 slides)

Slides Aug 80

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 830

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Stuart, "Jeb" 14-45-099

"Jeb" Stuart Dec 1987

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Stuart, Mr. 02-08-12

Debilt; Stuart unknown and Howard Smith

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 5x7

Stultz, Vada Mae 14-32-308

Vada Mae Stultz school photo

July 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1941-42

Stutz, Pam 14-66-070

The Haymarket Woman's Club participating in a countywide anti-litter project.

September 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Stutz, Pamela 14-66-079

Hulfish House with Major Pamela Stutz and Pam Swinford December 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY) Published in Magazine

Sudley 11-01-37

Sudley Area stream

Probably Sudley area on Catharpin Run or Bull Run upstream from Sudley Church and not Blackburn's Ford area.

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Sudley Church 14-55-03

Sudley Church Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Sudley Church 14-55-04

Catharpin Run, Sudley Church and the remains of the Sudley Sulphur Spring house.

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Sudley Church 14-55-05

Sudley Church through the trees

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Sudley Church 14-58-35

Bull Run, Sudley Church, 1907

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 280

Published in Book

Sudley Church map 11-01-01

Sudley Church Manassas Battlefield Area

Мар

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Sudley Farm Cemetery 16-01-307

Fetzer-Sudley Farm Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Sudley Ford 14-22-035

Sudley Ford across Catharpin Run, 2 photos by G. N. Barnard

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 5x7 & 3x4Page:38

ca 1862

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes Sudley House** 08-01-10 Sudley House at Bull Run, Fairfax County (detail of front). Photo by D. H. Smith Reproduced from the collections of the Library of Congress. PRWMCO - 19 Photo Prints - 8x10 1936 **Sudley House** 08-01-11 Sudley House at Bull Run, Fairfax County (general view). Photo by D. H. Smith Reproduced from the collections of the Library of Congress. PRWMCO - 20 Photo Prints - 8x10 1936 **Sudley House** 08-01-12 Sudley House at Bull Run, Fairfax County. Photo by D. H. Smith Same as photo no. 08-01-11 1936 Photo Prints - 8x10 14-65-123 **Sudley Housing** Sudley Housing development near Manassas 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section, p.3) Newspaper **Sudley Methodist Cemetery** 16-01-101 Sudley Methodist Cemetery (3 Photos) Photo Prints - 3x5 color **Sudley Methodist Church** 01-01-08 "A Kindness Returned" marker Photo Prints - 3x5 July 1979 **Sudley Methodist Church** 01-17-04 Sudley Methodist Church Prince William County Historical Marker Photo Prints - 3x5 **Sudley Methodist Church** 01-17-05 Sudley Methodist Church Photo Prints - 3x5 **Sudley Methodist Church** 01-17-06 Sudley Methodist Church View of wooden church Photo Prints - 3x5 **Sudley Methodist Church** 01-17-07 Sudley Methodist Church Another view of wooden church Photo Prints - 3x5 **Sudley Methodist Church** 01-17-08 Sudley Methodist Church Another view of wooden church Photo Prints - 3x5 **Sudley Methodist Church** 01-17-09 Sudley Methodist Church Graveyard with church in the background Photo Prints - 3x5 **Sudley Methodist Church** 01-17-10 Sudley United Methodist Church Wooden sign Photo Prints - 3x5

Sudley Methodist Church
Sudley Methodist Church

This is the third and present church on this site. Wooden church with tower.

Photo Prints - 3x5 November 1974

Page 832

08-06-184

Indexed As:

Description

## **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Sudley Methodist Church** 

11-01-33

Sudley Church - July 21, 1861

This Methodist Episcopal church stood a half mile south of the ford by which Hunter and Heintzelman crossed Bull Run. These troops crossed Catharpin Run, seen in the foreground, by the ford at the left, and marched southward past the church. A mile farther south Burnside's Brigade engaged the confederate troops led by Colonel Evans. As Evans' men fell back, Johnston deemed the situation "critical". The remains at the right of the picture are of the Sudley Sulfur Spring House. Photographer's wagon on the other side of the water. (Photographic History of the Civil War. Miller).

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

**Sudley Methodist Church** 

11-01-38

First Sudley Church

Stone fireplace in foreground was probably erected by soldiers during the First Battle of Manassas. (Brady collection, Library of Congress). (History in a Horseshoe Curve, Elizabeth Harrover Johnson).

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11 March 1862

**Sudley Methodist Church** 

08-06-185

Sudley Methodist Church

This is the third and present church completed in 1922.

Photo Prints - 3x5 October 1974

**Sudley Methodist Church** 

08-06-186

Sudley Methodist Church

This is the third and present church completed in 1922. Side view.

Photo Prints - 3x5 October 1974

Sudley Methodist Church

Sudley Methodist Church

This is the third and present church completed in 1922. Rear view with grave stones.

Photo Prints - 3x5 October 1974

**Sudley Methodist Church** 

08-06-188

08-06-187

Sudley Methodist Church

This is the third and present church completed in 1922. Side view.

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Sudley Methodist Church** 

08-06-189

Sudley Methodist Church

This is the third and present church completed in 1922. Sunday School building on the left on the site of the first two churches. Chancel and tower adjoin on north (right of picture)

Photo Prints - 3x5 November 1974

**Sudley Methodist Church** 

01-17-02

Sudley Methodist Church with Ed Bland, Betty Duley and Mary Harrover Ferguson

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Sudley Methodist Church** 

01-17-03

Sudley Methodist Church with Ed Bland, Betty Duley and Mary Harrover Ferguson

Photo Prints - 3x5

**Sudley Methodist Church** 

14-34-014

Sudley Methodist Church

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6 p.21, q.v.

**Sudley Methodist Church** 

14-44-17

Sudley Methodist Church, p. 96

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Sudley Methodist Church (2nd)** 

08-01-22

Sudley Church (Bull Run); from an unpublished Rambler.

Not in Stuntz's book

PRWMCO - 21

Photo Prints - 5x8 ca. 1902

Indexed As:

**Description** 

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Sudley Methodist Church, Catharpin, (Part 1)		07-09-151	
Sudley Methodist Church, Ca	atharpin, (Part 1)		
5-photos			
	Photo Prints - 4>	<b>6</b>	ca. 1997 - 2005
Sudley Methodist Church, Cath	narpin, (Part 2)	07-09-152	
Sudley Methodist Church, Ca	atharpin, (Part 2)		
5-photos			
	Photo Prints - 4x	<b>16</b>	ca. 1997 - 2005
Sudley Mill		08-06-190	
Sudley Mill			
Rebuilt by Andrew Fetzer. P	Picture taken about 1931 afte	er the building was abandoned.	
	Photo Prints - 3>	x5	ca. 1930s

Sudley Mill 08-06-192

Sudley Mill

Photo Prints - 3x5

Sudley Mill 08-06-193

Sudley Mill, drawn by Ren Conner

Written on drawing is: "Mill as it appeared during the Civil War, prior to its rebuilding by Andrew Fetzer. The building was originally constructed by the Carters. Drawn by the author from an old and very faint photograph owned by Paul Allison. This was the structure that was demolished or burned by Fetzer prior to rebuilding."

Other Media

Sudley Mill
Sudley Mill ca. 1924

Xerox copy

Sudley Mill
Sudley Mill ca. 1904

Xerox copy

Sudley Mill
Xerox copy

Sudley Mill
Sudley Mill ca. 1924

duley Will Ca. 1924

Xerox copy

Sudley Mill 14-24-04

Sudley Mill ca. 1904

Xerox copy

Sudley Mill 14-24-05

Sudley Mill ca. 1904

Xerox copy

Sudley Mill 14-24-06

Sudley Mill ca. 1884

Xerox copy

Sudley Mill 14-34-097

Sudley Mill

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x3, p.97, q.v.

Sudley Mill 14-66-286

Sudley Mill on Catharpin Run

March 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Sudley Mill 14-66-341

Sudley Mill

January 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1870

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Sudley Mill dam 08-06-175

Catharpin Run dam

Remains of first dam for Sudley Mill on Catharpin Run. Stones were broken down by ice but remain as rapids in stream. Dam originally had iron anchors in stream bed and joined a protective dike on north side of stream to prevent flooding of the low grounds. Just west of present Goldfinch Drive bridge.

Photo Prints - 3x5

Sudley Mill stone 08-06-191

Sudley Mill stone

Mill stone embedded in terrace of old Spencer house

Photo Prints - 3x5

Sudley Mills (No. 55 & 56, Vol.I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Sudley Post Office 14-25-211

Sudley Post Office

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 148

Published in Book

Sudley Post Office 14-50-24

Sudley Post Office

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 49

Published in Book 1980

Sudley Post Office, Sudley Springs (Part 1) 07-09-165

Sudley Post Office, Sudley Springs (Part 1)

4-photos

Archeological dig

Photo Prints - 4x6

Sudley Post Office, Sudley Springs (Part 2) 07-09-166

Sudley Post Office, Sudley Springs (Part 2)

4-photos

Archeological dig

Photo Prints - 4x6

Sudley Post Office, Sudley Springs (Part 3) 07-09-167

Sudley Post Office, Sudley Springs (Part 3)

4-photos

Archeological dig

Photo Prints - 4x6

Sudley Post Office, Sudley Springs (Part 4) 07-09-168

Sudley Post Office, Sudley Springs (Part 4)

3-photos

Archeological dig

Photo Prints - 4x6 1997

Sudley Road 01-19-11

Large building on Sudley Road

Slides August 1975

Sudley Road 14-58-34

Bull Run, Road to Sudley, 1902

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 280

Published in Book

Sudlev Road (No. 33, Vol. I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Sudley Road (No. 58 & 79 Vol. II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 835

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Sudley Road, 1026		07-09-195	
T. D. D. Clark House, Manassas			
2-photos			
ca. 1906			
1026 Sudley Road			
	Photo Prints - 4x6		ca. 2000 - 2015
Sudley Road, 4470		07-09-144	
Lawnvale, Catharpin			
4-photos			
4470 Sudley Road			
	Photo Prints - 4x6		ca. 2001
Sudley Road, 4541		07-09-141	
Pattie House & Barn, Catharpin			
4-photos			
4541 Sudley Road			
	Photo Prints - 4x6		ca. 2001
Sudley Road, 4630		07-09-142	
Pattie Store & Mill, Catharpin			
4630 Sudley Road			
•	Photo Prints - 4x6		ca. 2001
Sudley Road, 4949		07-09-137	
Mount Calvary Church, Catharpin		0. 00 10.	
4-photos			
4949 Sudley Road			
•	Photo Prints - 4x6		ca. 2000 - 2015
Sudley Springs		01-09-04	
Sudley Springs with people posed	in front of large two stories Photo Prints - 3x5 w.		
Sudley Springs		14-14-11	
Log Cabin, Sudley Springs vicinity			
	ary of Congress Web site	for Historic American Buildings Survey	
oz / noo aranasio on the Elor	Micro Fiche		

**Sudley Springs Hotel** 

01-12-12

Sudley Springs Hotel (from book)

Photo on a display panel

Photo Prints - 5x7

Sudley Springs Hotel 14-24-08

Sudley Springs Hotel ca. 1890s

Seated man with top hat is Andrew Fetzer, mill owner

Xerox copy

Sudley Springs Hotel 14-34-106

Sudley Spring Hotel

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x5, p.103, q.v.

Sudley Springs Hotel 14-03-142

Sudley Springs Hotel during the Civil War, drawing of

"Battles and Leaders of the Civil War, Vol. I", p. 181 (RELIC 973.73Bat)

Published in Book

Sudley Springs Hotel 14-03-143

Mill and Hotel, Sudley Springs near Bull Run, VA, drawing of Xerox copy

Sudley Springs Hotel 14-03-144

Mill and hotel at Sudley Springs, plate 36, following p. 178, "Battle at Bull Run, A History of the First Major Campaign of the Civil War", Wm. C. Davis (RELIC 973.731 Dav)

Xerox copy

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Description			
Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Sudley Springs Hotel Sudley Springs Hotel built in 1850s		14-66-342	
January 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles			
	Published in Magazir	ne	ca 1900
Sudley Springs Mill		14-24-07	
Sudley Springs Mill ca. 1900 Andrew Fetzer standing in doorway	ı		
Andrew retzer standing in doorway	Xerox copy		
Sudley Springs Post Office		08-06-176	
Sudley Springs Post Office			
Wooden building with two dormers	and central chimney. Photo Prints - 3x5		November 1974
Sudley Springs Boot Office	Photo Philis - 3x5	09.06.477	November 1974
Sudley Springs Post Office Sudley Springs Post Office		08-06-177	
Side view			
	Photo Prints - 3x5		November 1974
Sudley Springs Post Office		08-06-178	
Sudley Springs Post Office Closer view of front of building			
Closer view or from or building	Photo Prints - 3x5		November 1974
Sudley Springs Post Office		08-06-179	
Sudley Springs Post Office			
Closer view of side of building	Photo Prints - 3x5		November 1974
Sudley Springs Boot Office	PHOTO PHILE - 3X3	08-06-180	November 1974
Sudley Springs Post Office Sudley Springs Post Office		08-06-160	
Former Sudley Springs Post Office	and Store side view.		
	Photo Prints - 3x5		October 1974
Sudley Springs Post Office		08-06-181	
Sudley Springs Post Office Out house, apparently a more mod	ern structure than the Pos	et Office	
cat nodes, apparently a more med	Photo Prints - 3x5	il Ollido	October 1974
Sudley Springs Post Office		08-06-182	
Sudley Springs Post Office			
Side view of building	Photo Prints - 3x5		November 1974
Sudley Springs Post Office	1 11010 1 111113 - 020	08-06-183	November 1374
Sudley Springs Post Office		00-00-103	
Former Sudley Springs Post Office			
	Photo Prints - 3x5		October 1974
Sudley Springs Post Office		14-88-051	
Sudley Springs Post Office "History not Shared is History Lost!	(pwcyabooks comcast ne	et)	
	Published on Web Si	,	
Sudley subdivision		14-28-029	
Sudley subdivision	o		
Photo published in "Prince William	County Virginia" (RELIC 9 Published in Book	975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 7, page 20	1970
	i ublisticu ili book		1970

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Sudley Sulfur Springs** 

08-06-194

Sudley Sulfur Spring, Catharpin Run

Written on back of photo of stream and stone wall: "The ruins of Sudley Sulfur Spring on the north bank of Catharpin Run, midway between Between Route 234 and Bull Run. Built in ante-bellum days. Original structure was 10-feet square with basin for Sulfur water at the top."

Photo Prints - 3x5 ca. 1974

**Sudley Sulphur Spring house** 

14-55-04

Catharpin Run, Sudley Church and the remains of the Sudley Sulphur Spring house.

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

**Sudley United Methodist Church** 

14-20-025

Sudley United Methodist Church

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 2x4; Page: 98

**Sudley United Methodist Church** 

14-25-223

Sudley United Methodist Church, Catharpin

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 154

Published in Book

**Sudley United Methodist Church** 

14-54-01

Sudley United Methodist Church, exterior

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

**Sudley United Methodist Church** 

14-66-343

Sudley United Methodist Church

January 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1862

**Sudley United Methodist Church** 

14-66-344

Sudley United Methodist Church

January 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2015

Sudley-Bull Run 14-14-01

Sudley-Bull Run

Fiche 81 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Sudley, Road, 5016 14-03-246

5016 Sudley Road, Catharpin, VA (included Deed tracings)

Photo Prints - 4x6

Sullivan family 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Sullivan home 14-90-082

Sullivan family home near Independent Hill.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 77

Published in Book

Sullivan, B. D Mrs & Mrs. 14-83-04

Mr. and Mrs. B. D. Sullivan and Mrs. Nancy Posey at "Round Top" house in Neabsco, VA

Compact Disc (CD) 1920

Sullivan, J. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Sullivan, R. B. 14-03-247

Mr. & Mrs. R. B. Sullivan and Mrs. Nancy Posey at Round Top ca 1920. Photo taken by J. Harry Shannon in the collection of the DC Historical Society.

Article in "the Sunday Star, Nov. 7, 1920, part 4

Digitally scanned Prints

Sullivan, Vickie 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Sullivan, Virginia 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Sullivan, Walter 14-23-238

Walter Sullivan and Charlie Foster with turn-of-the-century-style hearse

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 124

Published in Book

Sully 14-34-039

Sully, the home of Richard Bland Lee of Leesylvania

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6 p.39, q.v.

Summerville, Anna Mae 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

**Summit House** 14-34-110

The Summit House

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x3, p.105, q.v.

**Summit House Hotel** 14-22-059

Summit House Hotel

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:57

**Summitt School** 14-37-55

The Summitt School, c. 1930

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 174

**Sunday School** 14-64-095

Sunday School

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC

975.52732), p. 15

Published in Book

**Sunny Brook Dairy Farm** 14-88-142

Sunny Brook Dairy Farm. ruins of barn and silo

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

**Sunny Brook Farm** 08-06-142

Sunny Brook Farm, Sudley Rd. Manassas

Stone end of empty barn

Photo Prints - 3x5 June 5, 1971

**Sunny Brook Farm** 08-06-164

Barn with two stone silos. May be Sunny Brook.

Photo Prints - 3x5

Photo Collection Index

Indexed As: Description **Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes Sunny Brook Farm** 08-07-14 Sunny Brook Farm (Barrett) Sudley Road between Manassas and I-66 Barn with stone end. H. H. Douglas photographer May 1971 **Sunny Brook Farm** 08-06-143 Sunny Brook Farm, Sudley Rd. Manassas Close-up of Sunny Brook sign over door Photo Prints - 3x5 June 5, 1971 **Sunny Brook Farm** 08-06-144 Sunny Brook Farm, Sudley Rd. Manassas Close-up view of stone end of barn Photo Prints - 3x5 June 5, 1971 **Sunny Brook Farm** 08-06-145 Sunny Brook Farm, Sudley Rd. Manassas Two stone silos Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 **Sunny Brook Farm** 08-06-146 Sunny Brook Farm, Sudley Rd. Manassas Two stone silos (closer view) Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 **Sunny Brook Farm** Sunny Brook Farm (Barrett) Sudley Rd. between Manassas and Interstate 66 Side view of a barn in poor repair. H. H. Douglas photographer May 1971 **Sunny Brook Farm** 08-07-16 Sunny Brook Farm (Barrett) Sudley Rd. between Manassas and Interstate 66

Two silos. H. H. Douglas photographer

May 1971 Slides

**Sunny Brook Farm** 08-07-17 Sunny Brook Farm (Barrett) Sudley Rd. between Manassas and Interstate 66

Two silos. H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides May 1971

**Sunny Brook Farm** 08-07-18 Sunny Brook Farm (Barrett) Sudley Rd. between Manassas and Interstate 66

Two silos. H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides May 1971

**Sunny Brook Farm** 08-01-37

Sunny Brook Farm, Barrett barn and silos

Stone barn and two stone silos. H. H. Douglas collection. Wm. Edmund Barrett photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 1971

**Sunny Brook Farm** 14-25-225

Sunny Brook Farm, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 155

Published in Book

Sunny Brook Farm, Manassas 07-09-172

Sunny Brook Farm, Manassas

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

SunnyBrook Farm 14-23-129

Paige Woods, Gene Wolfe Barrett, Gary Woods & Jack Barrett at SunnyBrook Farm.

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 65

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

SunnyBrook Farm

14-23-138

Old Manassas Airstrip & SunnyBrook Farm (aerial photo)

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 68

Published in Book

SunnyBrook Farm

14-23-199

SunnyBrook barn under construction

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 100

Published in Book

SunnyBrook Farm

14-23-200

SunnyBrook Farm barn and silo

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 101

Published in Book

SunnyBrook Farm

14-23-201

John Erwin Barrett with plaque of SunnyBrook Farm

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 101

Published in Book

Sunnyside

14-34-019

Sunnyside (Red School)

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6 p.25, q.v.

Sunnyside school

14-22-093

The Old Red School also called Sunnyside with students

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x5;

Page:89

Supervisors, Board Building

14-03-112

PW County Board of Supervisors Building

Photo Prints - 5x7

10-14-1976

Suren, John A.

14-65-008

Occoquan High School football coach John A. Suren

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 4)

Newspaper

Susi, Geraldine

14-45-100

Geraldine Susi

Sep 2001

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Suthard, Elbert

14-63-14

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book

1905

Suthard, James M.

10-01-11

Union Baptist Church Cemetery

Gravestone reading: "Suthard, James M. 1865-1938; Lula C. his wife 1867-1943".

Photo Prints - 4x6

February 1998

Suthard, Louis

14-63-14

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book

1905

Suthard, Lula C.

10-01-11

Union Baptist Church Cemetery

Gravestone reading: "Suthard, James M. 1865-1938; Lula C. his wife 1867-1943".

Photo Prints - 4x6

February 1998

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Suthard, Mrs. 14-63-41

Woolfenden Group Photo

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.202

Published in Book

Suthard, Sallie E. 10-01-12

**Union Baptist Church Cemetery** 

Gravestone reading: "Sallie E. Suthard August 1, 1872-March 20, 1967".

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Suthard, Shelia Mae 14-65-041

Shelia Mae Suthard

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Sutphin, Ruth 14-36-38

Women's Society of Christian Service, 25th Anniversary Nov. 1965. Myrtle Mitchell, Helen Eagle, Olive Fisher, Elsia Haddox. Indie Coleman, Kennie Hottle, Betty Johnson, Alverda Parrish, Jessie Blakemore, Mary Compton, Effie Marshall, Lizzie Kit, Ruth Sutphin, Helen Davids Minnie Muddiman, Sara Rice, Pearl Evans.

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 225

Sutter, Ion 14-23-071

May Day at Dumfries Elementary School

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 37

Published in Book 1923

Sutton, Harry 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Swain, pastor 14-63-23

Baptism with Pastor Swain

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.60

Published in Book 1913

Swain, Pastor 14-63-23

Baptism with Pastor Swain

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.60

Published in Book 1913

Swan, Harry 14-76-04

Members of the Veterans Forrestry Judging team J. C. Huffman, instructior, Robert Beahm, Kite Roseberry, Lou Foster, and Harry Swan, instructor.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.8

Published in Book

Swan, Harry 14-76-28

Harry Swan, the teacher of the famous "on the Farm Training Class".

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.51

Published in Book

Swank family 14-81-10

Swank Family, Ray, Herman, William, Glen, Mark, Mayme, William H., Clara, Winifred

"The Tapestry of a Family; beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 13
Published in Book 1937

Swank, Betty 14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Swank, Billy 14-81-09

Billy Swank

"The Tapestry of a Family; beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 11
Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Swank, Bonnie 14-32-497

Bonnie Swank demonstrating tatting.

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Swank, Herman 14-81-07

Herman Swank

"The Tapestry of a Family; beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 11

Published in Book

Swank, John 14-81-01

John Swank, 1793-1861

"The Tapestry of a Family; beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 2

Published in Book

Swank, Mary Ocker 14-81-02

Mary Ocker Swank

"The Tapestry of a Family; beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 2

Published in Book

Swank, Ray 14-81-08

Ray Swank

"The Tapestry of a Family; beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 11

Published in Book

Swank, William Harvey 14-81-05

William Harvey Swank

"The Tapestry of a Family: beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 8

Published in Book

Swart Cemetery 16-01-184

Swart Cemetery (5 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Swart Cemetery 16-01-088

Swart Cemetery (4 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Swart, Charles E. 16-01-088-03

Charles E. Swart Cemetery Marker, Swart Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Swart, Eunice M. 16-01-088-04

Eunice M. Swart Davis Cemetery Marker, Swart Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Swart, Hulda and Minnie 14-37-31

Ellsworth, May, Freddie and Harvey Senseney, as well as Hulda and Minnie Swart, are among these students posing on the

steps at Groveton School with their teacher, Deb Wheeler, 1900

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 3x3, p. 122

Swart, Lizzie K.& Rosier G. 16-01-088-02

Lizzie K. Swart & Rosier G. Swart Cemetery Marker, Swart Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Swart, Mary Coleman 16-01-184-03

Mary Colman Swart Cemetery Marker, Swart Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Swart, Robert Henry 16-01-184-02

Robert Henry Swart Cemetery Marker, Swart Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Swartz Farm & Houses (No. 9 & 10, Vol.I) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 843

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Swavely School** 

14-35-024

Eastern College/Swavely School/Stage Vocational School

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 49

Swavely School

14-38-011

View of Manassas including Prince William Hotel, Swavely School and train depot.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p. 16

c. 1909

**Swavely School** 

14-41-01

Swavely School with Baldwin House

Collection of 8 photographs

1940

**Swavely School** 

14-65-187

In their prime, these buildings housed seven different private schools.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.3)

Newspaper

**Swavely School** 

14-90-034

Swavely School took over Eastern College campus in 1924. [2 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 29

Published in Book

Swavely, Eli

14-38-133

Eli Swavely

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.94

Sweeney Barn, Manassas

07-09-206

Birkett Barn, Manassas

4-photos

Sweeney Barn, Manassas

Hornbaker Barn, Manassas (owned by PWC)

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Sweeney, John R.

14-66-284

John R. Sweeney served as Gainesville Post Master from 1936-1948.

February 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Swett, Candice Marion** 

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Swinford, Pam

14-66-079

Hulfish House with Major Pamela Stutz and Pam Swinford

December 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Szalach, Hillary D.

14-70-008

Prince William County Criminal Justice Academy Basic Law Enforcement 29th Session graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

T. D. D. Clark House, Manassas

07-09-195

T. D. D. Clark House, Manassas

2-photos

ca. 1906

1026 Sudley Road

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Tacey (Bailey-Tacey) Cemetery

16-01-149

**Bailey-Tacey Cemetery** 

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Tacey, Marshall B., Sr.

16-01-149-01

Lula A. Bailey, Marshall B. Tacey, Sr. Cemetery Marker, Bailey-Tacey Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Tackett's Mill Shopping Center** 

02-21-77

Tackett's Mill Shopping Center (aerial view)

Slides

Taft, President

14-47-034

President Taft addressing the 1911 Peace Jubilee

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 45

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

ca. 1911

Taft, William Howard

14-15-05

President William Howard Taft addresses a throng a citizens and Veterans fo the North and the South at the Peace Jubilee held in Manassas July 21, 1911

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x6,p. 24, q.v.

Taft, William Howard

14-38-049

Peace Jubilee in front of Prince William County Courthouse with President William Howard Taft and Virginia Governor William Hodges Mann

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 39

1911

Taft, William Howard

14-40-22

Peace Jubilee with President William Howard Taft and William Hodges Mann Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 49

**Taft, William Howard President** 

14-72-16

President William Howard Taft at the 1911 Peace Festival.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), January 2013

Published in Calendar

Taft, William Pres.

14-66-333

President Taft and Mai Archibald Butt

November 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Tallow Factory, Manassas** 

14-75-08

Ruins of Manassas, March 1862 with tallow factory chimneys.

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

Tanner, John

14-68-036

Jim Tavenner, Audrey Carter, Gus Brenner, John Tanner, Bourne Grimes, and Will Lynn in front of Merchants' Mill "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 68

Published in Book

Tanner, Kenneth

14-65-013

Kenneth Tanner

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 5)

Newspaper

Tansill, Frances & Robert

14-22-018

Frances & Robert Tansill grave markers

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:28

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Tansill, Robert

14-22-017

Robert Tansill in Confederate Uniform

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x4;

Tansill, Robert

13-02-43

Robert Tansill

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Tassi, Gordon, Freedom Museum

14-03-312

Freedom Museum in Manassas group photo.

The Bull Run Observer, 18 Sept. 2015 p. 31

Xerox copy 2015

Tatum, Billy Rev.

14-66-148

Rev. Dr. Billy Tatum has been the pastor of Antioch since March 2010.

September 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Tatum, Rev. Dr. Billy

14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23) Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book

August 2012

**Tavener House** 

14-25-043

Tavener House, Occoquan

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 45

Published in Book

Tavenner, Jim

14-68-036

Jim Tavenner, Audrey Carter, Gus Brenner, John Tanner, Bourne Grimes, and Will Lynn in front of Merchants' Mill "Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 68

Published in Book

Tavern, Thornton's

14-34-011

Thornton's Tavern

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x3 p.15, q.v.

**Taylor family** 

14-22-110

Taylor family in buggy on way to church

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:106

**Taylor Grist Mill, Hickory Grove** 

07-09-211

T. R. Gallaher Store, Hickory Grove

2613 Logmill Road

Coe House

Hickory Grove Store & Post Office

Site of: Thomas Taylor Grist Mill

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

**Taylor home** 

Taylor home, 1101 Loudoun Drive, exterior with several people

Saved on RELIC computer as Taylor home

Photo Prints - 4x6 Late 1800

**Taylor home** 

14-03-214

14-03-213

Taylor home, interior fireplace

Saved on RELIC computer as Taylor home

Photo Prints - 4x6 Late 1800

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Taylor home 14-03-215

Taylor home, back staircase

Saved on RELIC computer as Taylor home

Photo Prints - 4x6 Late 1800

Taylor Home 14-03-275

Taylor Home, 1101 Loudoun Drive, Haymarket, VA

Photo given by Carolyn Miller 2/2011 [image saved on RELIC computer]

Xerox copy

Taylor House 14-88-110

Taylor House, Loudoun Drive

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Taylor House, Hickory Grove 07-09-097

Taylor House, Hickory Grove

2-photos Gibson House Spencer House Vermillion House

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Taylor Store 03-01-29

Inside view of Prince William Bookmobile Taylor's Store

Photo Prints - 5x5 June 25, 1953

Taylor, Alton 14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Taylor, Bobbie 14-23-189

Osbourn Majorettes: Madeline Leonard, Bobbie Taylor, Ann Ratcliffe, Carol Breeden and Betty Jan Lowe

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96

Published in Book

Taylor, Ed 14-36-26

Marshall Shirley, William H. Doris, Lucy Johnson, Howard Pilson, Joe Johnson and Reverend Ed Taylor in front of the historic

stone cabin

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 119

Taylor, Frances Rousseau 14-03-276

Frances Rousseau Taylor

Photo given by Carolyn Miller 2/2011 [image saved on RELIC computer]

Xerox copy

Taylor, Mrs. Ellen 14-13-023

Bethel Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. C. W. Thompson, Mrs. Ellen Taylor, Mrs. Eva Garner, Mrs.

Lena Davis and Mrs. Ethel Dawson

Photo No.: CUL0046 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1932

Taylor, Pastor 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Taylor, Pearl 14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Taylor, Robert

14-53-05

Fields of Robert Taylor, by Charles Gerner "The Hinterland: An Overview of the prehistory and History of Prince William Forest Park Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273PAR), p.137

Published in Book

Taylor, T. O. 14-90-079

Sons of Confederate Veterans

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 75

Published in Book 1910

1934

Taylor, T. O. 14-65-259

Ewell Camp No. 16, Confederate Veterans of Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Taylor, William C. & Alice A. Woodford 14-48-03

Alice A. Woodford Taylor and William C. Taylor and their daughters. Both were teachers at Lucasvills School

Photo published in: "2008 Calendar", Historic Preservation Division, Prince William County Department of Public Works (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book ca 1900

Taylor, Woodrow 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Tebbs House 14-14-14

Tebbs, Mundy House, Dumfries, Va.

Fiche 82 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Tebbs House 14-22-132

Tebbs House, empty

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:133

Tebbs house 14-22-094

Willoughby Tebbs house in ruins

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:90

Tebbs House 14-34-052

Tebbs or Mundy House

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x2, p.49 q.v.

Tebbs House 14-58-26

Dumfries, Va. Man on Horseback "Tebbs House" 1905

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 101

Published in Book

Tebbs House 14-83-07

Ruins of Tebbs House in Dumfries, VA

Compact Disc (CD) 1940-1949

Tebbs-Mundy House 14-03-218

Tebbs-Mundy House, Dumfries [2 views of building partially collapsed]

Source: Library of Congress

Digitally scanned Prints 1933

Telegraph Road 02-21-59

Telegraph Road, aerial

Slides

Telegraph Station, Manassas Junction 14-75-13

Two views of Manassas showing telegraph station, and mess and living RR cars.

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 848

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Temple School

14-38-112

Temple School

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.80

**Temple School of Music** 

14-38-113

Temple School of Music

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.81

Temple School, Manassas, VA

14-90-020

Temple School, Manassas, VA

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 20

Published in Book

Templeman, Eleanor Ann photo collection

Eleanor Lee Templeman photo collection

Series 6, Group 1

Templeman, Eleanor Lee 14-03-366

Eleanor Lee Templeman and Don Curtis.

Potomac News, March 24, 1975, A4

Published in Newspaper

Terrill, Daryl (Mr.) 14-65-077

Mr. Daryl Terrill

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Terrill, Esther 14-58-41

Bull Run. Mrs. Dogan, Daughter Mollie and grandchildren, 1902[Dora Dogan, Lucy Senseney Dogan, Lucinda Dogan, Esther

Terrill and Mollie Dogan]

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 285

Published in Book

Tersana 14-87-13

"Tersana" home of Mr. and Mrs. W. E. Trusler on Main Street

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media 1954

Texas Brigade 14-79-06

Texas Brigade, 1861 - 5 men standing in front of log cabin

"Prince William Living, December 2013" RELIC Mag

Published in Magazine

The Highlands 14-66-119

The Highlands, painting

May 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

The Hub 14-28-021

The Hub Furniture Co.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 16 (color)

Published in Book 1970

The Shelter 14-25-155

The Shelter, Woolsey

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 114

Published in Book

The Shelter 14-66-107

The Shelter north of Haymarket demolished in the 1990s. Two photos.

March 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

## **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

The Shelter 14-66-116

The Shelter watercolor by Susan Berkeley Alrich Low May 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

The While House 14-25-069

The While House, Brentsville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 64

Published in Book

Thomann, Ray, Freedom Museum 14-03-312

Freedom Museum in Manassas group photo. The Bull Run Observer, 18 Sept. 2015 p. 31

Xerox copy 2015

Thomas Point Light Bell 08-06-018

Rippon Lodge Bell in cradle

Was originally the fog bell at Thomas Point Light, 1908, near Annapolis. It is being kept for the Good Shepherd Lutheran Church on Route 638. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 2, 1970

Thomas, Andrew Alvin, Jr. 14-64-109

Hallie Winton Thomas and Andrew Alvin Thomas, Jr.

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 37

Published in Book

Thomas, Annie 14-23-053

John & Anita Triplett and her mother Annie Thomas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 29

Published in Book

Thomas, C. 14-64-027

C. Thomas, Trustee

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 10

Published in Book

Thomas, Charles 14-64-010

Deacon Charles Thomas, Chairmann Deacon Board

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 8

Published in Book

Thomas, Clagget 14-23-064

Clagget Thomas and his two first cousins

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 34

Published in Book

Thomas, Claude Claggett 14-23-277

Claude Claggett Thomas, Jr.

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 141

Published in Book

Thomas, Claude Claggett, Sr. 14-23-063

Claude Claggett Thomas, Sr.

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 34

Published in Book

Thomas, Dorothy Gaskins 14-45-101

**Dorothy Gaskins Thomas** 

Apr 2006, Mar 1989

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Thomas, Dorothy Gaskins (Funeral Card)

18-01-16

Dorothy Gaskins Thomas (29 May 1914 - 25 Apr 1997)

Thomas, Fannie and Charles

14-23-005

Fannie and Charles "Charlie" Thomas, formal portrait

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 2x3; Page: 2

Published in Book

Thomas, Florence 14-64-086

Florence Thomas, Floral Ministry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 14

Published in Book

Thomas, Florence 14-64-092

Florence Thomas, Culinary Ministry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 14

Published in Book

Thomas, George W. & Nancy Simms

14-22-112

George W. & Nancy Simms Thomas

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:107

Thomas, George, General

14-55-22

Dedication of the battle monument with Generals George Thomas, Orlando Wilcox, Samuel Heintzelman and Alexander Dyer Xerox copy between 1862 - 65

Thomas, Hallie Winton

14-64-109

Hallie Winton Thomas and Andrew Alvin Thomas. Jr.

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 37

Published in Book

Thomas, John 14-64-003

Rev. John Thomas, 1940-1948

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 5

Published in Book

**Thomas, Landora Winston** 

14-64-108

Landora Winston Thomas (July 24, 1917 - November 1, 1999) and Samuel Thomas Sr. (July 26, 1914 - July 18, 2002) "A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket ( RELIC 975.52732), p. 36

Published in Book

Thomas, Leda 14-65-180

Circuit Court Clerk Leda Thomas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section", p.4) Newspaper

Thomas, Lizzie 14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1898

Thomas, Mary A. 14-64-082

Mary A. Thomas, Flora Ministry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket ( RELIC 975.52732), p. 14

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Thomas, Mary Ann

14-64-090

Mary Ann Thomas, Culinary Ministry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 14

Published in Book

Thomas, Mason "Country"

14-45-102

Mason "Country" Thomas

Apr 2007

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Thomas, R. T. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Thomas, Samuel 14-64-012

**Deacon Samuel Thomas** 

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 8

Published in Book

Thomas, Samuel, Sr. 14-64-108

Landora Winston Thomas (July 24, 1917 - November 1, 1999) and Samuel Thomas Sr. (July 26, 1914 - July 18, 2002) "A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 36

Published in Book

Thomas, Timothy Ronald

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Thomas, Wolsey F. 14-23-048

Wolsey F. Thomas born in 1887

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 26

Published in Book

Thomasson Barn, Manassas 07-09-173

Thomasson Barn, Manassas

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 1996

Thomasson Dairy Barn 14-88-076

Thomasson Dairy Barn

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Thomasson, I. 14-25-072

I. Thomasson House, Buckhall

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 65

Published in Book

Thomasson, Lynn 14-84-01

Family group: William Downs, Eva (Downs) Davis, Blach Downs, Lynn Thomasson, Archie Downs, Jerome Downs, Willie Powell

and Joseph DAvis.

Photo Prints - 5x8 bef 1926

Thomasson, T. A. 15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Thomasson, Thomas Archie** 

13-02-31

Thomas Archie Thomasson, Co. A, 6th MO Regiment. Enmlisted 1 May 1861, Private. "Outfit was disbanded without formal order after surrender."

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Thomasson, W. T. Farm

14-03-285

W. T. Thomasson Farm, Rt. 28 at Rt. 234.

Washington Post, Rotogravure Section, 11 Sep 1938

Newspaper 1938

Thompson Farm, Corbin

14-49-02

Corbin Thompson Farm House, a.k.a. Woodbridge Farm

Many photo positives and negatives of the house, gardens, farm buildings of the Corbin Thompson family

Mixed

**Thompson House** 

14-25-033

Thompson House, Woodbridge

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 38

Published in Book

Thompson, Arthur

14-49-14

Corbin Thompson's Farm [with barn in distance]. Corbin Thompson's Farm at Woodbridge, Va. His brother Arthur built the big barn

Digitally scanned Prints

Thompson, Charlotte

14-13-062

Occoquan 4-H club members Charlotte Thompson, Wilda Bourne, Madeline Dawson, Doris Bubb & Margaret Burdette

Photo No.: CUL0064 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1932/3

Thompson, Chuck

14-45-103

Chuck Thompson

Nov 1990

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Thompson, Corbin

14-49-13

Corbin Thompson son of William and Martha Thompson, Owner of the Sharon Dairy in DC

Digitally scanned Prints

Thompson, Corbin

14-49-14

Corbin Thompson's Farm [with barn in distance]. Corbin Thompson's Farm at Woodbridge, Va. His brother Arthur built the big barn

Digitally scanned Prints

Thompson, Corbin

14-49-16

Girl with chair. (she is about 2 yeras old and is believed to be the daughter of Corbin Thompson.

Digitally scanned Prints

Thompson, E. W. (Bill), Jr.

14-13-054

Occoguan 4-H club with E. W. (Bill) Thompson, Jr.

Photo No.: CUL0066 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

1932/3

Thompson, Ellen

14-13-019

4-H Club picnic at Davis Beach with Margaret Blakemore (Manassas Club), Ellen Thompson (Occoquan Club) and Vernell Pearson (Quantico Club)

Photo No.: CUL0121 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

11 Jul 1941

Thompson, Ellen

14-13-021

4-H Club Dress Review Contest with Margaret Blakeman, Ellen Thompson and Ellen Haislip

Photo No.: CUL0125 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

1938

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Thompson, Irene

14-64-030

Irene Thompson, Finance Committee

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 11

Published in Book

Thompson, Mabin

14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

1898

Thompson, Mary Virginia

14-49-02

Corbin Thompson Farm House, a.k.a. Woodbridge Farm, ca. 1932

Many photo positives and negatives of the house, gardens, farm buildings of the Corbin Thompson family

Mixed

Thompson, Mrs. C. W.

14-13-023

Bethel Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. C. W. Thompson, Mrs. Ellen Taylor, Mrs. Eva Garner, Mrs. Lena Davis and Mrs. Ethel Dawson

Photo No.: CUL0046 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

1932

Thompson, Mrs. E. W.

14-13-044

Dress review with Mrs. E. W. Thompson, center.

Photo No.: CUL0152 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) unknown

Thompson, Mrs. E. W.

14-13-047

Dress review with Mrs. E. W. Thompson, Mrs. Eva Garner, Mrs. Mabel Hedges, unknown, unknown, Mrs. Virgia Hedges

Photo No.: CUL0153 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) unknown

Thompson, Mrs. E. W.

14-13-060

Occoquan 4-H club members Wilda Bourn, Doris Bubb & Mrs. E. W. Thompson

Photo No.: CUL0060 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1932

Thompson, Mrs. Edbert W.

14-13-055

Occoquan 4-H Club with Mrs. Egbert W. Thompson, club leader.

Photo No.: CUL0056 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1935

Thompson, Mrs. Hannah

14-13-024

Bethel Woodbridge Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Sara Johnson, Mrs. Ethel Dawson, Mrs. R. S. Hall, Mrs. Dewey Shaffer. Mrs. Sara Wiglesworth, unknown, Mrs. Deniccoli, Mrs. Ambrose Petallet, unknown, unknown, unknown, Mrs. Ethel Arnold, Mrs. Willie Marshall, Mrs. Hannah Thompson, Mrs. Riley, Mrs. G. Yorkdale, Miss Allice Webb, agent.

Photo No.: CUL0149 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Thompson, Mrs. Hannah

14-13-056

Occoquan 4-H Club leaders Mrs. Hannah Thompson and Margaret Berdette

Photo No.: CUL0063 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1932

Thompson, R.

14-64-026

R. Thompson, Trustee

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket ( RELIC 975.52732), p. 10

Published in Book

Thompson, Tena

14-64-117

Tena Thompson, Loan Officer, Sun Trust Mortgage, Inc.

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket ( RELIC 975.52732), p. 48

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Thornberry, John House

14-55-01

William N. Thornton's house on the route to Sudley Ford, might be house of John Thornberry, wheelwright.

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Thornberry, John House

14-03-329

John Thornberry House at Sudley Springs

Photo taken by George Barnard and James Gibson.

Xerox copy March 1862

Thornhill, Phil 14-78-20

Gossom Family Photo (Ref., p.16)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book 1946

**Thornton Building** 14-25-128

Thornton Building, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 98

Published in Book

**Thornton Building, Manassas** 07-09-174

Thornton Building, Manassas

ca. 1895

Photo Prints - 4x6 2004

**Thornton house** 14-66-345

Thornton house across from Sudley United Methodist Church.

January 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2015

**Thornton School** 14-63-17

Thornton School with students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.58

Published in Book 1918-1919

Thornton, J. B. T. 14-03-320

Prominent Men of Prince William: C. E. Nicol, H. M. Clarkson, Thos. H. Lion, Jas. E. Herrell, W. C. Wagener, Wm. E. Lipscomb,

Edwin Nelson, J. B. T. Thornton, F. C. Rorabaugh, R. H. Hooe, and James M. Barber. (drawings)

The Manassas Journal, 10 Sept. 1904

Xerox copy

Thornton, J. R. T. 14-36-05

Confederate Monument with John R. Tillett, E. E. Meredith, General Huston, J. R. T. Thornton, Rev. Dr. Davis, General W. H. F.

Lee, Jno, W. Daniel, Gen William H. Pavne, R. Taylor Scott, sketch

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x4, p. 40

Thornton, James B. 14-03-050

James B. T. Thornton, Prince William County Commonwealth Attorney, 1891-1907

Portrait Hanging on Third Floor Hallway of Prince William County Judicial Center

Thornton, Judge J. B. T.

14-25-119

Judge J. B. T. Thornton House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 93

Published in Book

Thornton, Judge J. B. T.

14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Thornton, Major William Willis

14-11-09

Pen & Ink sketch of Major William Willis Thornton, first Superintendent of Schools, Prince William County

Photo copy from "History of Prince William County" (RELIC 975.5 CLA) - in RELIC Locked Case.

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Thornton, Mary 14-63-38

May Abel, Mrs. Mary Thornton, Ella, Pearl, Margaret

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.201

Published in Book

Thornton, Percy Attorney and Mrs. home 14-87-03

Brier Height home of Attorney and Mrs. Percy Thornton

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media 1955

Thornton, Percy Jr. 14-03-361

Six Circuit Court judges attended Monday's sweating in of five of Prince William's new supervisors.

"Potomac News", 24 Dec. 1975, p. A 2

Published in Newspaper

Thornton, Persey 02-10-06

Persey Thornton's Office

Office with desk

Photo Prints - 8x10

14-32-292 Thornton, W. W.

Captain W. W. Thornton, Co. 'A', 4th Va Cavalry, CSA June 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Thornton, W. W., Major 14-86-20

Major W. W. Thornton

PWC Civil War Honor Roll: Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Thornton, William N. House 14-55-01

William N. Thornton's house on the route to Sudley Ford, might be house of John Thornberry, wheelwright.

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

**Thornton's Tavern** 14-22-088

Thornton's Tavern, Greenwich

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x3;

Page:87

**Thornton's Tavern** 14-34-011

Thornton's Tavern

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x3 p.15, q.v.

**Thoroughfare** 08-06-216

Corum house, Thoroughfare

Two story house with additions in poor repair.

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative May 3, 1977

08-06-217 **Thoroughfare** 

Oakrum Baptist, Thoroughfare

Church built in 1865 showing bell tower. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative February 1971

**Thoroughfare** 08-06-218

Oakrum Baptist, Thoroughfare

Picture of stone plague, set in building reading: "Founded 1865 / rebuilt 1909 / modernized 1955". H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative February 1971

**Thoroughfare Colored School** 14-03-389

Former home of Lulu Primas who was a teacher at the Thoroughfare Colored aka North Fork School #12

Bull Run Observer, 24 Aug 2007, p.3

Published in Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

**Thoroughfare Depot** 

08-06-028

Manassas Gap Railroad Depot at Thoroughfare, VA

Current use of old depot building as antique store; Map site "Thoroughfare Gap 7-1/2 minute quadrant, 1943" c 2-9-5-7. H. H.

Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

July 6, 1970

**Thoroughfare Gap** 

14-26-034

Thoroughfare Gap (drawing)

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 116

Published in Book

**Thoroughfare Gap** 

14-66-137

Thoroughfare Gap, with mill in the background and houses in the foreground.

August 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

1880s

**Thoroughfare Gap** 

14-66-142

Drawing of Longstreet's army entering Thoroughfare Gap from the west.

August 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

1880s

Thoroughfare Gap

14-90-119

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 115

Published in Book

Thoroughfare general store

Thoroughfare Gap

14-66-064

The general store in Thoroughfare operated for years by Edward J. Lawler, and later by Charles Chambers and others, is currently closed

August 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Thoroughfare house

14-88-025

House on Route 55, Thoroughfare

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

**Thoroughfare School** 

14-37-56

The Thoroughfare/North Fork School in the early 20th century

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x3, p. 179

Thoroughfare train station

14-66-062

Thoroughfare train station (3 photos)

August 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Thorpe Family** 

14-23-293

Robbie and Dwayne Thorpe and Ronnie Lane

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 148

Published in Book

Thorpe, Dorothy

14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Thorpe, Edward

14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Thorstenberg, Beth 14-03-401

Mrs. Beth Thorstenberg, new library director

Journal Messenger, 20 July 1967 p.1

Published in Newspaper

Thurston Family 14-23-145

Louis, Atley, Janice & Thomas Turston

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 71

Published in Book

Thurston Family 14-23-216

Louis Thurston with Mikey and Norma

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 112

Published in Book

Thurston, Janice 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Thurston, Jerry 14-23-070

James Bourne and Jerry Thurston

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 37

Published in Book

Thurston, Joan 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Thurston, Louis 14-23-127

Louis Thurston at Prince William Forest Park

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 64

Published in Book

Thurston, Polly 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Thurston, Sandie 14-23-280

Sandie Thurston at Possom Point

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 142

Published in Book

Tiffany, Hunton 14-03-068

**Hunton Tiffany** 

"The Manassas Journal" 21 Sept 1931 and 24 Sept. 1931 p. 9

Newspaper

Tiffany, Hunton 14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal.

Newspaper

Tiller, Kenneth & Roy 14-23-146

Kenneth & Roy Tiller

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 72

Indexed As:

Description

## Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Tiller, Nancy 14-03-349

Brentsville District High School Class of 1954 reunion group: Helen Graves, Nancy Tiller, Sarah Burke, Paul Croushorn, Lois Alderman, Laura Sloper, Warren Manuel.

The Bull Run Observer, 22 July 2016, p. 25

Newspaper

Tiller, Zella 14-23-243

Church of God note-burning with Zella Tiller, Murm Cornwell, Herbert Crouch, S. D. Pittman, Preston Kohn and Rena Crouch Cornwell

Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 128

Published in Book

14-86-15 Tillet, Jno. R., Mr. (Mosby's Command)

Mr. Jno. R. Tillett (Mosby's Command)

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Tillet, John 14-23-011

Knights of Pythias

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 6

Published in Book

**Tillett Hall** 14-25-105

Tillett Hall, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 85

Published in Book

Tillett Hall House, Manassas (Part 1) 07-09-175

Tillett Hall House, Manassas (Part 1)

4-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2004

Tillett Hall House, Manassas (Part 2) 07-09-176

Tillett Hall House, Manassas (Part 2)

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2004

Tillett, John R. 14-36-05

Confederate Monument with John R. Tillett, E. E. Meredith, General Huston, J. R. T. Thornton, Rev. Dr. Davis, General W. H. F. Lee, Jno. W. Daniel, Gen William H. Payne, R. Taylor Scott, sketch

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x4, p. 40

Tillette, John B.

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Tillyer, Christine 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

1951

Tino, PFC 14-23-156

Iwo Jima Memorial at Quantico MCB; Sgt. Abrams, Franklin Keys, Samuel Ferguson, Mr. Crismond & PFC Tino Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 78

Published in Book

**Tobacco Inspector Office** 14-34-045

Tobacco Inspector Office, oldest building n Dumfries

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x3, p.46, q.v.

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Tobacco Inspector office** 

14-67-02

The office of the Colonial Tobacco Inspector was built at Dumfries about 1690

"Virginia and the Virginia County" April 1950, p. 8

Published in Magazine

**Tobacco Inspector's Hoouse** 

14-50-30

Tobacco Inspector's House (Merchant House) in Dumfries

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 72

Published in Book ca. 1935

**Tobacco Inspector's Office** 

14-03-123

Tobacco Inspector's Office at Dumfies, deserted.

Published in "The Evening Star", Washington, DC, 25 Nov 1955, p. A-18

Xerox copy ca 1955

**Tobacco Inspector's Office, Dumfries** 

14-03-217

Tobacco Inspector's Office, Dumfries

Source: Library of Congress

Digitally scanned Prints

Todd, Dennis 14-23-206

Manassas High School basketball game

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 104

Published in Book

Token Road, 6430 07-09-205

Sacred Heart Catholic Church, Hoadley

6430 Token Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Toliver, Saluka 14-20-022

Saluka Toliver & Madeline Bell

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x5; Page: 88

Toliver, Saluka 14-44-06

Saluka Toliver, p. 71

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Tolson Cemetery 14-19-002

Tolson Cemetery, Forrest Park

Photo published in "100 Old Cemeteries of Prince William County" by E. R. Conner, III; (RELIC 975.527 CON); photo size: 4x5;

Page i

Tolson, Alice Virginia 16-01-282-02

Alice Virginia Tolson Cemetery Marker, Keys-Tolson Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Tolson, Anna Elizabeth 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Tolson, Eloise Peed 14-03-393

Occoquan High School class of 1945 Reunion

"Potomac News" July 13, 1982, p. 45

Published in Book 1982

Tomato Canning Club 14-23-031

Tomato Canning Club. 4-H

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 5x8; Page: 17

Indexed As:

Description **Compilers Notes**  **Photo Collection Index** 

**Format Tomato Club** 14-65-106

Members of the 1911 Tomato Club prepare to start canning

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.6)

Photo No.

Newspaper

Tomb of the Unknown Soldier at Arlington national Cemetery 14-28-108

Tomb of the Unknown Soldier at Arlington National Cemetery

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 59 (color)

Published in Book 1970

**Tombstone Repository** 16-01-000-05

Tombstone Repository Sign

Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

**Tombstone Repository** 16-01-000-17

Triangular Grave marker (unreadable), Tombstone Repository.

Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

**Tombstone Repository View** 16-01-000-06

Tombstone Repository View

Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

**Tomoat Canning Club** 14-38-168

**Tomato Canning Club** 

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x4, p.121

1911

Date Taken

14-03-433 Tonnesen. Thomas J.

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

14-38-180 **Tow Council, Manassas** 

Manassas Town Council with Orrin Kline, Mayor Davis, Harry Parrish, Stewart Vetter, Garnett Carpenter, James Payne, Robert

Byrd and Eugene Worley

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.128

1963

**Town Hall. Manassas** 14-38-176

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company in front of Manassas Town Hall

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.125

1948

Town Hall, Occoquan 14-68-070

Occoguan Town Hall

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 105

Published in Book

Town Hall, Occoquan 14-68-074

Occoquan Town Hall (formerly First Methodist Church)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 108

Published in Book 2001

Town Hall, Occoquan 14-74-04

Occoquan Town Hall [since 1963]

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

**Town Houses** 14-28-032

**Town Houses** 

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI): photo size: 5 x 7, page 22 (color)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Town Power House

14-03-359

Manassas celebrates 100 years of history, photos courtesy of Paul Arrington

Potomac News, May 11, 1973, p. B 5

Published in Newspaper 1973

**Towne, Warren Malpass** 

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Trades Building, Manassas Industrial School

14-51-13

New Trades and Library Building (1912-13 Catalogue)

Xerox copy

Tradiff, Pamela Lea 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Traffic with cars 02-21-83

Traffic with cars

Slides

Traffic with trucks 02-21-84

Traffic with trucks

Slides

Train No. 35 14-59-08

J. P. Hyde, C. L. Edwards, and P. B. Beale with train 35 at Manassas

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 143

Published in Book 1964

Transco Building

14-65-258

Gas lines feeding into Transco Buildings near Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Travel Information Center (I-66)

14-65-225

Travel Informaation Center on I-66

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.9)

Newspaper

Triangle 14-17-30

Triangle in the 1920's

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 4x5; page: 105

Triangle 14-22-119

Triangle with hitch hiker

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:113

Triangle 14-22-120

Triangle arial view

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:113

Triangle Baptist Church 14-23-212

Triangle Baptist Church

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 110

Published in Book

Triangle Mobil Services 14-28-086

Triangle Mobil Services

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 49

Indexed As:

Description

## **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Triangle Shopping Center** 

14-65-141

Triangle Shopping Center

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2, p.1)

Newspaper

Triangle, Interstate 95

02-21-60

Interstate 95 at Triangle

Slides

Trible, John 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Trimble family 14-66-316

Captain Robert Trimble, his wife Eleanor and baby Carol. Also, Lee Trimble.

July 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Trimmer, Bernard 14-38-058

Manassas Railroad Depot with Oscar Hudson, John Maloney, Achilles Wilson, Thomas W. Howard, Bernard Trimmer, J.

Raymond McCuen, Watt Merchant, G. Walker Merchant, Claude Hixson and Rixey Embrey

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x5, p. 47

Trimmer, Bernard 14-39-12

Manassas "White Rose" Baseball team with Bernard Trimmer, Walter Sanders, Allison Hooff, Ralph Larsen, Noel Lynn, Sr., Walker Merchant, Roland Utterback, Willard Perason, Wilbur Saunders, Clement Cornwell, Laycock, Billy Bryant, Charles Trimmer, Raymond Davis, Alton Mills, Bill Utterback and "Brother" Compton

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 77

Trimmer, Bernard (Car Repair Helper)

14-59-06

Southern Railway employees at Manassas posing at passenger depot. [same photo as No. 14-60-02]

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 139

Published in Book ca. 1928

Trimmer, Charles 14-39-12

Manassas "White Rose" Baseball team with Bernard Trimmer, Walter Sanders, Allison Hooff, Ralph Larsen, Noel Lynn, Sr., Walker Merchant, Roland Utterback, Willard Perason, Wilbur Saunders, Clement Cornwell, Laycock, Billy Bryant, Charles Trimmer, Raymond Davis, Alton Mills, Bill Utterback and "Brother" Compton

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 77

**Trinity Episcopal Church** 

14-15-16

Old Trinity Episcopal Church Built in 1872 now attached to the present church and used as a Parish Hall Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 31, q.v.

**Trinity Episcopal Church** 

14-15-18

Trinity Episcopal Church built in 1922

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x3, p. 31, q.v

**Trinity Episcopal Church** 

14-23-289

Trinity Episcopal Church supper

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 146
Published in Book

**Trinity Episcopal Church** 

14-25-099

Trinity Episcopal Church

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 82
Published in Book

**Trinity Episcopal Church** 

14-38-154

Trinity Episcopal Church church supper

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.111

1948

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Trinity Episcopal Church** 

14-38-154

Trinity Episcopal Church

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.112

Trinity Episcopal Church

14-38-155

Wedding of George Schultz and Beula Kincheloe at Trinity Episcopal Church

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.112

c. 1915

**Trinity Episcopal Church** 

14-65-052

Trinity Episcopal Church on Church Street in Manassas

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 10)
Newspaper

**Trinity Episcopal Church** 

14-90-040

Trinity Episcopal Church with Rev. F. Leslie Robinson [2 views of the church]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 34

Published in Book

Trinity Episcopal Church, Dettingin Parish

14-11-07

Trinity Episcopal Church, Dettingin Parish, Manassas

Photo copy from "History of Prince William County" (RELIC 975.5 CLA) - in RELIC Locked Case.

Xerox copy

**Trinity Episcopal Church, Manassas** 

07-09-177

Trinity Episcopal Church, Manassas

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2005

Trinity Episcopal Church, Manassas,

14-34-024

Trinity Episcopal Church, Manassas, built in 1873-74

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x3 p.28, q.v.

Trinity Episcopal Church, Manassas,

14-34-025

Trinity Episcopal Church, Manassas, 1922

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x3 p.28, q.v.

**Triplett, Anita Thomas** 

14-22-113

Anita Thomas Triplett

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4; Page:107

Triplett, John & Anita

14-23-053

John & Anita Triplett and her mother Annie Thomas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 29
Published in Book

Trone, John

14-25-171

John Trone House, Buckland

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 124

Published in Book

Trone, John

14-34-070

John Trone House

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6, p.71 q.v.

Trone, John House

14-66-098

John Trone House

February 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

2012

Trone, John House

14-88-135

John Trone House, Buckland

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Trone, John House, Buckland

07-09-081

John Trone House, Buckland

3-Photos

Trone, John House, Buckland

Also: House behind Trone house

Photo Prints - 4x6

Trone, John Steadman, grave stone

14-66-199

2001

Rev. John Steadman Trone (1802-1885) pastor of Buckland Church. Photo is of his grave stone in the church cemetery.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Troop Movement 14-50-04

Troop movement and camp sign

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 11

Published in Book

Trott, Hettie 16-01-055-02

Francis M. & Julia Higgs and Hettie Trott Cemetery Marker, Lewis-Montgomery Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Truesdale, R. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Truro 14-34-009

Hazelwood, the site of Truro, house with family (Callie Colvin photo)

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 7x4 p.14, q.v.

Truro and Hazelwood 14-25-058

Truro and Hazelwood, Aden

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 57

Published in Book

Trusler, W, E. 14-03-069

W. E. Trusler

"The Manassas Journal" 21 Sept 1931 and 24 Sept. 1931 p. 9

Newspaper

Trusler, W. E. 14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal.

Newspaper

Trusler, W. E. 14-65-207

Officers & members of the Board of the Piedmont Savings & Loan Association

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Trusler, W. E. Mr. and Mrs. home 14-87-13

"Tersana" home of Mr. and Mrs. W. E. Trusler on Main Street

Newspaper Clipping

Other Media 1954

Trusler, W. N. 14-65-207

Officers & members of the Board of the Piedmont Savings & Loan Association

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Finance & Transportation Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Trustler, William Mr and Mrs. home

14-87-04

Edgemoore home of Mrs. and Mrs. William Trusler 418 N. Main St.

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media

Tucci. S.

14-23-130

Quantico Baseball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x6; Page: 65 Published in Book 1940

Tucci, Virginia Frances

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

**Tucker, Betty Louise** 

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Tucker, Lester Wayne

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Tucker, Martha Jane

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Tucker, Phyllis Lane

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

**Tudor Hall** 08-01-15

Tudor Hall, Manassas, Virginia

PRWMCO - 24. Wm. Edmund Barrett, Clifton, VA., photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10 November 14, 1969

**Tudor Hall** 14-14-28

Tudor Hall, Manassas, Va.

Fiche 84 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

**Tudor Hall** 14-15-01

Manassas (Tudor Hall) as it must have appeared to a reporter for the Richmond Dispatch in September 1861. Sketch by Edwin

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT); photo size 2x6, p. 7, q.v.

**Tudor Hall** 14-40-05

Tudor Hall plantation built in the 1890s and demolished in 1964

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)3x4, p. 13

Tulloss, B. B., Mrs. 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

Tulloss, Brownie Bass 14-26-066

Brownie Bass Tulloss (2 photos)

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 170

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Tulloss, Dr. William Rodham

14-26-063

Dr. William Rodham Tulloss

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 165
Published in Book

Tulloss, Wilhelmna 14-26-074

Wilhelmina Tulloss

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 178

Published in Book

c. 1920

Turberville, George 14-38-050

Fountain Beattie, Lycurgus Hutchison, John S. Mosby and George Turberville seated on the porch of the Stonewall Jackson Hotel

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 40

1914

Turberville, George 14-40-20

Col. John S. Mosby, Fountain Beattie, Lycurgus Hutcheson and George Turberville Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 45

July 30, 1914

Turberville, Mrs. 14-45-104

Mrs. Turberville

Apr 1988

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Turner, Edith 14-32-005

Students attending the 77th school reunion, September 10, 2005

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Turner, Edith 14-32-411

Brentsville School 2009 Class Reunion

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Turner, Edith (Melvin) 14-32-236

2007 Brentsville School Reunion

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Turner, Edith A. 14-32-075

Memories of growing up in Brentsville in her own words by Edith A. Melvin Turner

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Turner, Edith Melvin 14-32-159

Edith Melvin Turner

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Turner, Hashmel C., Jr. 14-32-564

Steward T. Henderson, 23rd United States Colored Troops, Hashmel C. Turner, Jr. Chaplain, 23rd United States Colored Troops and Louis L. Carter Jr. QM Sqt., 54th Massachusetts Volunteer Infantry Regiment, Company B.

March 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter February 2013

Turner, Marion 14-66-200

Members of the Gainesville Methodist Church at Outpost Sunday School, Buckland.

September 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine April 14, 1963

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Turner, Ralph 14-68-050

Ralph Turner

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 79

Published in Book

Turner, Ralph 14-74-15

Ralph Turner & big fish, Occoquan Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Turner, Ronald Ray photo collection

Ronald Ray Turner Collection

Series 16

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Turner, Sarah M. 14-26-008

Sarah M. Turner

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 1x1; Page: xiii

Published in Book

Tutu, Desmond Archbishop 14-66-337

Dr. George W. Farmer and Archbishop Desmond Tutu
December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Tweeden, Helen 14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson,

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

Twin Oaks 14-66-056

Flora Smith house, known as Twin Oaks.

May 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Tyler Cemetery 16-01-096

Tyler Cemetery (13 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Tyler Family 14-02-08

The "Clifton" of Prince William County with Tyler Family. Pictured (left to right): Sally Norton "Norton" Tyler b. 1863; Edmonia "Monie" Nicolas Tyler b. 1875; Sallie "Mother" Chinn Tyler; Robert "Father" Horner Tyler; George "Georgie" Grayson Tyler; two of the boys; Mary Anne Tyler, b. 1875; Cary Caroline Tyler, b. 1873; Matilda Gray Tyler, b. 1866

Built next to "The Shelter". Home of Robert Horner Tyler who married Sarah Sophia Chinn in 1863. Owned by Dorothy West, 23 Smart Road, Acton, MA. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned

Tyler home, Haymarket 14-72-46

Tyler home, Haymarket

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), March 2015

Published in Calendar ca 1902

Tyler Sisters 14-02-11

Five Tyler Sisters. Cary "Carrie" Caroline Tyler b. 1873; Sally "Aunt Norton" Tyler b. 1883, married Grayson Tyler; Edmonia "Aunt Monie" Nicolas Tyler, b. 1870; Mary "Aunt Mary" Anne Tyler, b. 1875; Matilda "Aunt Till" Gray Tyler, b. 1866.

Owned by Dorothy West, 23 Smart Road, Acton, MA. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned

Tyler, Bailey 14-02-02

Bailey Tyler at "Highland" in Haymarket overlooking Town of Haymarket

Owned by Ellie Ivancic, 6751 Jefferson Street, Haymarket, VA 20169. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Tyler, Bailey 14-02-17

Wedding photo of Bailey Tyler and Anner Moss Alrich, Perryman, MD

Owned by Ellie Ivancic, 6751 Jefferson Street, Haymarket, VA 20169. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned October 6, 1897

Tyler, Bailey 14-02-20

Barnyard scene with horses at "The Shelter"

Owned by Ellie Ivancic, 6751 Jefferson Street, Haymarket, VA 20169. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned

Tyler, Bailey 14-10-07

The Shelter plantation house; home of Mr. Bailey Tyler, once summer home of Martin Cockburn.

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

Tyler, Benjamin Chinn 14-02-09

Benjamin Chinn Tyler.

Born at Ben Lomond, 1867, died 1936. Married Mary Blanche McGregor (1874 - ). Owned by Dorothy West, 23 Smart Road, Acton, MA. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned

Tyler, Dulany 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Tyler, Edmonia 14-43-07

Old Photograph of St. Paul's Sunday School

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book

Tyler, George B. 16-01-096-08

George B. Tyler, Tyler Cemetery.

[also in: 16-01-096-12]

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Tyler, George G. Elementary School 14-66-110

George G. Tyler Elementary School, Haymarker1

March 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2012

Tyler, George Grayson 14-66-104

George Grayson Tyler (1869-1938)

March 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Tyler, Grayson 08-05-09

St. Paul's from The Highlands, Grayson Tyler's Place.

PRWMCO - HAYM - 4

Print of 08-05-04

Photo Prints - 4x5

Tyler, Grayson, Colonel 14-86-04

Colonel Grayson Tyler

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Tyler, John Bronaugh 16-01-096-07

John Bronaugh Tyler, Tyler Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Tyler, John Webb 14-66-112

Judge John Webb Tyler (1798-1862)

April 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Tyler, John Webb home

14-66-115

Home of Judge John Webb Tyler, 100 Main Street, Haymarket, demolished in 1939

April 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Tyler, John Yates 16-01-096-02

John Yates Tyler Cemetery Marker, Tyler Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Tyler, Marion Dulany 14-26-017

Marion Dulany Tyler

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 60

Published in Book

Tyler, Robert 14-66-106

Capt. Robert Tyler

March 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Tyler, Robert Carter 14-02-19

Robert Carter Tyler (Uncle Bob).

Owned by Ellie Ivancic, 6751 Jefferson Street, Haymarket, VA 20169. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned

Tyler, Robert H. 16-01-096-01

Robert H. Tyler Cemetery Marker, Tyler Cemetery.

[also at: 16-01-096-05 & 10]

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Tyler, Robert H. Captain 14-86-02

Captain Robert H. Tyler

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Tyler, Robert Horner 14-02-05

Robert Horner Tyler of Clifton Prince William County

Married 1863 to Sarah Sophia Chinn. Owned by Dorothy West, 23 Smart Road, Acton, MA. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned

Tyler, Robert Horner 14-02-18

Robert Horner Tyler

Robert Tyler married Sarah Sophia Chinn. Owned by Ellie Ivancic, 6751 Jefferson Street, Haymarket, VA 20169. Used by

permission only.

Digitally scanned abt. 1864-65

Tyler, Sarah Sophia Chinn 14-02-03

Sarah Sophia Chinn Tyler at "Highland" in Haymarket

Owned by Ellie Ivancic, 6751 Jefferson Street, Haymarket, VA 20169. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned

Tyler, William Bailey 14-02-04

William Bailey Tyler son of Robert Horner Tyler and Sarah Sophia Chinn

Owned by Dorothy West, 23 Smart Road, Acton, MA. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned

Tyler, William Bailey 14-02-10

Portrait of William Bailey Tyler

Father of Robert Horner Tyler. Owned by Dorothy West, 23 Smart Road, Acton, MA. Used by permission only.

Digitally scanned

Typing Services, Inc. 14-28-081

Typing Services, Inc.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 48

Published in Book 1970

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Tyrrell, Billy 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Tyrrell, Robert 14-76-22

Veterans Farm Club members Joe Johnson, Robert Tyrrell, Robert Beahm, Kemp Clemen, Sidney Flickinger

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.44

Published in Book 2008

Tyrrell, Robert 14-76-27

Robert Tyrrell at the fairgrounds.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.50

Published in Book 2008

Tyson-Janney Warehouse, Occoquan (late 19th century) 14-68-011

Town of Occoquan, including Mill House, Tyson-Janney Warehouse, First Methodist Church, Alton Hotel, Rock Ledge, and

Hammel Hotel (late 19th century)

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 26

Published in Book

U. S. Capital 14-22-032

U. S. Capital sketch

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x7;

Page:36

U. S. Highway 1 14-22-135

U. S. Highway 1 houses

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x3;

Page:134

UDC meeting hall 14-66-161

Bull Run Chapel, built in 1914 used as UDC meeting hall.

February 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1978

Uncle Tom's Cabin 14-88-088

Kinsley building "Uncle Tom's Cabin"

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Underwood House 14-74-01

Underwood's House on Mill Street, Occoquan. [Destroyed by fire 1916].

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Underwood, John 14-74-02

John Underwood, Occoquan

Web Site Accessed 9/2014

Published on Web Site

Underwood, John 14-91-055

John Underwood

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) May. 1969, p. 4

Published in Magazine

Underwood, John House, Occoquan 14-68-032

John Underwood House, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 65

Published in Book

**Underwood, Shirley Ann photo collection** 

Shirley Ann Underwood photo collection

Series 7, Group 5

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** Description Format **Compilers Notes** 

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Unidentified church		01-25-13	
Unidentified stone church			
	Photo Prints - 4x5		
Unidentified church interior		01-25-14	
Unidentified interior, possibly a church			
	Photo Prints - 4x5		
Unidentified people		01-25-09	
Unidentified 3 women and a man sittir	ng outside. Photo Prints - 4x5		
Unidentified people		01-25-10	
Unidentified group of 14 people			
	Photo Prints - 4x5		
Unidentified people		01-25-11	
Unidentified group of 8 people			
	Photo Prints - 4x5		
Unidentified people		01-25-12	
Unidentified group of 7 women	Division Division 4.5		
	Photo Prints - 4x5		
Unidentified people		01-25-18	
Unidentified family of 5 on a porch	Dhata Drinta 4v5		
	Photo Prints - 4x5		
Unidentified people		01-25-19	
Unidentified group of 8 people	Photo Prints - 4x5		
	FIIOLO FIIILS - 4X3	04.05.00	
Unidentified people Unidentified group of 6 people on a po	arab	01-25-20	
officentified group of a people off a po	Photo Prints - 4x5		
Unidentified woman	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	17-01-02	
Unidentified woman in 1880s dress		17-01-02	
omachanea weman in 10000 areas	Photo Prints - 7x10		
Union Baptist Church		10-01-01	
Union Baptist Church Cemetery with I Six people in a cemetery	Nancy Keaton, Bob Kea		
empoopio in a contetory	Photo Prints - 4x6		February 1998
Union Baptist Church		10-01-02	
	,, Suzanne	Curran,, and Nancy Keat	on.
Six people in a cemetery			
	Photo Prints - 4x6		February 1998
Union Baptist Church Cemetery		10-01-03	
Union Baptist Church Cemetery			
View of stones and woods	DI 1 D 1 1 1 0		F 1 1000
	Photo Prints - 4x6		February 1998
Union Baptist Church Cemetery Union Baptist Church Cemetery Man measuring a fence.		10-01-04	
	Photo Prints - 4x6		February 1998
Union Baptist Church Cemetery		10-01-05	<b>,</b>
Union Baptist Church Cemetery		10-01-00	
Gravestone reading: "Matilda J. wife of	of E. Cheshire April 7. 1	846 - December 13, 1901"	
_	Photo Prints - 4x6	·	February 1998

Description

Indexed As:

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

10-01-06

10-01-07

**Union Baptist Church Cemetery** 

Union Baptist Church Cemetery

Gravestone reading: "Milton Calvert Born March 14, 1862, Died March 21, 1913"

Photo Prints - 4x6

x6 February 1998

**Union Baptist Church Cemetery** 

**Union Baptist Church Cemetery** 

Gravestone reading: "Einza H. Gallahan Born July 21, 1870, Died December 31, 1908".

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Union Baptist Church Cemetery 10-01-10

Union Baptist Church Cemetery

Gravestone reading: "Gurli Pridmore wife of George Lowe Died January 1920 age 85 years".

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Union Baptist Church Cemetery 10-01-12

Union Baptist Church Cemetery

Gravestone reading: "Sallie E. Suthard August 1, 1872-March 20, 1967".

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Union Baptist Church Cemetery 10-01-13

Union Baptist Church Cemetery

Gravestone reading: "Virginia G. Lynn, born July 18, 1835, died June 25, 1911(?)"

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Union Baptist Church Cemetery 10-01-14

Union Baptist Church Cemetery

Gravestone reading: "Sarah A. wife of R. H. Keys, born 1853, died February 28, 1910".

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Union Baptist Church Cemetery 10-01-15

Union Baptist Church Cemetery

Gravestone reading: "Robert H. Keys born March 27, 1838, died June 24, 1911"

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Union Baptist Church Cemetery 10-01-16

**Union Baptist Church Cemetery** 

Gravestone reading: "M. N. Lynn born March 11, 1827, died November 10, 1906"

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Union Baptist Church Cemetery 10-01-17

Union Baptist Church Cemetery

Gravestone reading: "Eppa F. Lynn 1863-1948"

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Union Baptist Church Cemetery 10-01-08

Union Baptist Church Cemetery

Gravestone reading: "George W. Lowe 1842-1914".

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Union Baptist Church Cemetery 10-01-11

Union Baptist Church Cemetery

Gravestone reading: "Suthard, James M. 1865-1938; Lula C. his wife 1867-1943".

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Union Baptist Church Cemetery 10-01-08

Lowe, George

**Union Baptist Church Cemetery** 

Gravestone reading: "George W. Lowe 1842-1914".

Photo Prints - 4x6 February 1998

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Union Church 14-32-033

Union Church restoration film crew, Brentsville

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Union Church 14-32-061

The Union Church was used by the Presbyterians from 1910 to 1952

March 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Union Church 14-32-545

Christmas program at the Union Church (2 photos) January 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter December 2011

Union Church (interior) Brentsville 14-32-525

Don Wilson at Union Church, 18 June 2011

July 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Union Church, Brentsville 14-32-322

A wedding at the Union Church, Saturday, September 27th October 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Union Church, Brentsville 14-32-599

Union Church, Brentsville. (new walkway)

June 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter 2014

Union Church, Brentsville 14-03-308

Congregation leaving the Brentsville Union Church ca. 1916

Phase 1 Archaeological Investigation of E. E. Meredith Law Office (RELIC 975.52701 Hem)

Published in Book

Union Mills 01-09-21

Union locomotive Fred Leach running on the Orange and Alexandria Rail road near Union Mills

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

Union monument 14-47-007

Union monument at the battlefield, 2 pictures

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 14

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book ca. 1865

Union Monumnet 14-34-114

Union monument at "Deep cut"

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6, p.117, q.v.

Union Street, Occoquan 14-68-025

Union Street, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 58

Published in Book 1915

Union Street, Occoquan 14-68-086

Union Street, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 117

Published in Book

United Daughters of the Confederacy 01-03-08

Stone marker erected by the Fourth District Virginia Division United Daughters of the Confederacy in 1933 on US "Route 1".

Photo Prints - 3x5

December 1979

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

United Daughters of the Confederacy

01-11-02-09

Jefferson Davis, United Daughters of the Confederacy, Marker

Film roll no. 35947

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

United Daughters of the Confederacy monument

14-90-106

United Daughters of the Confederacy, Confederate Monument in Groveton Cemetery. [2 photos]

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 103

Published in Book 1904

Universal Dynamics 14-65-242

Universal Dynamics, Woodbridge

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.10)

Newspaper

Universal Dynamics Corporation 14-28-131

**Universal Dynamics Corporation** 

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 70

Published in Book 1970

Universal Dynamics Corporation 14-28-135

Universal Dynamics Corporation

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 72 (color)

Published in Book 1970

Unknown 02-21-14

Unknown, sky & trees

Slides Sep 82

Unknown 02-21-15

Unknown, sky & trees

Slides Sep 82

Unknown 02-21-32

Unknown, aerial views (11 slides)

Slides Oct 87

Unknown industrial park 02-21-78

Unknown industrial park in western PWC (aerial view)

Slides

Unknown Industrial Park, PWC 02-21-33

Unknown Indistrial Park, PWC

Slides Oct 87

Upper Mill Ruins, Broad Run 07-09-131

Chapman's Old Mill Ruins, Broad Run

Upper Mill, Broad Run

Photo Prints - 4x6

US Route #1 02-21-07

US Route #1

Slides Sep 82

US Steel Gary Works 02-21-80

US Steel Gary Works

Slides

USS Henderson 14-50-38

USS Henderson at Quantico Pier

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 98

Published in Book 1925

10/25/2021 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** Page 875

Indexed As:

**Description** 

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Utterback House & Cemetery, Haymarket

07-09-107

Utterback House & Cemetery, Haymarket

7-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

Utterback, Anne

14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Utterback, Bill

14-39-12

Manassas "White Rose" Baseball team with Bernard Trimmer, Walter Sanders, Allison Hooff, Ralph Larsen, Noel Lynn, Sr., Walker Merchant, Roland Utterback, Willard Perason, Wilbur Saunders, Clement Cornwell, Laycock, Billy Bryant, Charles Trimmer, Raymond Davis, Alton Mills, Bill Utterback and "Brother" Compton

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 77

Utterback, Lorenzo Dow

14-32-267

Lorenzo Dow Utterback

February 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Utterback, Mary Virginia

14-32-268

Mary Virginia Utterback

February 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Utterback, Roland

14-39-12

Manassas "White Rose" Baseball team with Bernard Trimmer, Walter Sanders, Allison Hooff, Ralph Larsen, Noel Lynn, Sr., Walker Merchant, Roland Utterback, Willard Perason, Wilbur Saunders, Clement Cornwell, Laycock, Billy Bryant, Charles Trimmer, Raymond Davis, Alton Mills, Bill Utterback and "Brother" Compton

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 77

Vacchina, Mary Ann

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Van Derlaske, Dennis

14-32-552

Dennis Van Derlaske

June 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Van Pelt House 14-66-257

Van Pelt House

Sept. 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine abt 1900

Van Vliet, Capt.

14-90-104

McClellan and staff; Capt. Clark, Gen. McCellan, Capt Van Vhet, Maj. Barry

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 100

Published in Book

Vance, Patricia

14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Vanover, Janet

14-23-192

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97
Published in Book

**Indexed As:** 

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Vaughan, G. Russell, Jr.

14-65-247

Soil Conservation Service

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.11)

Newspaper

Venable, Marjorie Anderson

14-23-264

Employees of the First National Bank of Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 139

Published in Book

Veneble, Marjorie

14-23-214

Manassas JournalMmessenger's contest

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 112

Published in Book

Veness, Bev and Mike photo collection

Bev and Mike Veness photo collection

Series 7, Group 8

**Digital Print** 

VEPCO 14-65-248

VEPCO's Generating Plant at Possum Point near Dumfries 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.1)

Newspaper

Verchuck, Andrea 14-66-130

Sister Andrea Verchuck, sub-prioress

July 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

**Vermillion House, Hickory Grove** 

07-09-097

Taylor House, Hickory Grove

2-photos

Gibson House

Spencer House

Vermillion House

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Verner. Emma

14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

**Veterans Farm Club Ladies Auxiliary** 

14-76-29

Veterans Farm Club Ladies Auxiliary group photgraph.

Published in "Prince William County Fair". (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.54

Published in Book

Veterans of Foreign Wars, Post 7916, Occoquan

14-68-081

Veterans of Foreign Wars, Post 7916, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 114

Published in Book

Vetter, Florence

14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson,

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

Vetter, J. A. 14-36-19

Dr. George Cocke and J. A. Vetter break ground for Central Mutual building on Lee Ave, 1958 Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 90

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Vetter, Stewart 14-23-190

Manassas Lumber Co. Little League baseball team: Jimmy Street, Stewart Vetter, Bob Boyd, Harry Bowman, Buddy Allison, Wayne Cox, Freddie Smith, Buzzy Ritenow, Chip Rohr, Butch Smoot, David Lowe, Danny Brooks, Josly Luck, Joe Harris and Larry Carney

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 96
Published in Book

Vetter, Stewart 14-35-054

Mayor Harry P. Davis and the 1963 Council. Orrin Kline, Harry Parrish, Stewart Vetter, Garnett Carpenter, James Payne, Robert Byrd and Eugene Worley

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 100

Vetter, Stewart 14-38-180

Manassas Town Council with Orrin Kline, Mayor Davis, Harry Parrish, Stewart Vetter, Garnett Carpenter, James Payne, Robert Byrd and Eugene Worley

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.128

1963

Vetter, Stewart 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

VFW Post 7916, Occoquan

14-68-081

Veterans of Foreign Wars, Post 7916, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 114

Published in Book

Via, Martha Gertrude 14-32-351

Martha Gertrude Via - schoolteacher at Brentsville period 1911-1917. Mother of Mary Ellyson Owens Flory

December 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Via, Martha Gertrude 14-32-608

Miss Martha Gertrude Via (Owens) 1898 -1970

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Vincent, Rebecca L. 14-70-008

Prince William County Criminal Justice Academy Basic Law Enforcement 29th Session graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Virath Family 14-36-21

Our refugee family, the Viraths, 1979

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 99

Virginia Christian Academy 14-28-080

Virginia Christian Academy, Headmaster Paul K. Boyd, Ph.D.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 47

Published in Book 1970

Virginia Electric Power Company 02-17-44

Virginia Electric Power Company - Cherry Hill Plant

Power Plant

Photo Prints - 8x10

Virginia Electric Power Company 02-17-45

Virginia Electric Power Company

Power Plant

Photo Prints - 8x10

Virginia Electric Power Company 01-09-31

Cockpit Point from north, Virginia Electric Power Company plant in background

Photo Prints - 3x5

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Virginia Military Institute** 

11-01-26

Virginia Military Institute

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Virginia National Guard

04-01-06

Virginia National Guard

See photo no. 02-03-10 for original print. Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [2-4-80 p. A5]

Other Media

Virginia Oil and Gas syndicate

14-34-105

Virginia Oil and Gas Syndicate drilling rig

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x5, p.102, q.v.

Viscaya Restaurant

14-91-011

Viscaya Restaurant

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Dec. 1968, p. 12

Published in Magazine

Visger, Angie

14-32-120

The Willing Helpers Club

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Visger, Angie

14-32-451

Angie Visger

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Visger, Elaine

14-32-507

Elaine Visger, Ben Payne and Peggy Breeden

March 2022, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Visger, Harry

14-32-113

The house Harry Visger Built

August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Visger, Harry

14-32-520

Harry Visger at his home in Florida, 2/27/2011

June 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Visger, Harry

14-32-522

Harry and Angie Lee at their wedding reception, June 25, 1950

June 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Visger, Harry home

14-32-521

The home Harry Visger build in Brentsville

June 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Vogal, Mother Edith

14-66-123

Mother Edith Vogal, first Prioress of the Benedictine Monastery in Bristow

June 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Vogel, Robert

08-06-233

Occoquan Bridge

Robert Vogel, Tony Wrenn, Joyce Wilkinson next to the bridge. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

July 24, 1969

1952

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** Voight, Grace Cockrell Brawner (1876-1944?) 14-56-01 Bloom Hill Plantation with 12 people, p. 4 Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con) Published in Book 1904 Voight, William (?) 14-56-01 Bloom Hill Plantation with 12 people, p. 4 Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con) Published in Book 1904 Vollmer, Charles Herman (1904-1979) 14-56-01 Bloom Hill Plantation with 12 people, p. 4 Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con) Published in Book 1904 Vollmer, Elmina Elizabeth Brawner (1879-1961) 14-56-01 Bloom Hill Plantation with 12 people, p. 4 Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con) Published in Book 1904 Vollmer, Frederick (1864-1929) 14-56-01 Bloom Hill Plantation with 12 people, p. 4 Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con) Published in Book 1904 Vollmer, Frederick Maxey (1902-1980) 14-56-01 Bloom Hill Plantation with 12 people, p. 4 Photo published in: "People and Places in Lucasville, Virginia", (RELIC 975.5273 Con)

Von Steinwehr, Adolph 14-66-076

Gen. Adolph Von Steinweihr, Union Officer

November 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Published in Book

Vorhees Hall 14-38-131

Eastern College with East Hall and Vorhees Hall

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.93

Voter Registration Office, PWC

PWC Voter Registration Office, Lee Ave, Manassas, Prince William County

Photo Prints - 5x7

Vulcan Materials Quarry 14-65-235

Vulcan Materials Quarry

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.6)

14-03-116

Newspaper

Vulcan Quarry 01-24-005

Aerial photo of Vulcan quarry

Slides

W. T. D. Q. Trash 14-28-119

W.T.D.Q. Trash

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 63

Published in Book 1970

1904

Waddell,Fred 14-65-011

Fred Waddell

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 5)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Wade-Dalton, Mrs. Cyril with Nina & Edward

14-39-07

Bethlehem Club with Mrs. W. G. Covington, Mrs. W. H. Brown, Mrs. Haines, Mrs. C. W. Lewis, Mrs. Stuart Gibson, Mrs. F. E. Ransdall, Mrs. B. T. H. Hodge, Mrs. Haydon, Miss Elizabeth Johnson, Mrs. Ashby Lewis, Mrs. T. J. Broaddus, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. J. B. Johnson, Mrs. Wheatley Johnson and Marshall, Miss Emily James Johnson, Miss Lillian Gilbert, Mrs. Walter Sanders, Mrs. Cyril Wade-Dalton with Nina and Edward

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 4x5 p. 39

1921

Wade-Dalton, Nina Mrs.

14-65-263

1921 Bethehem Good Housekeeper's Club members at the Wheatley M. Johnson Clover Hill Farm 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Wade, Barbara 14-32-145

Barbara Wade (born August 3, 1940) with the Molair house in the background.

December 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wade, Barbara 14-32-359

Raymond Keys with Barbara Wade a the Wade home, Nelson Ave., Alexandria, VA

February 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wade, Barbara Ellen

14-32-457

Grady Shoemaker with his granddaughter, Jackie Pope, grandnephew William "Billy" Norton Wade and Grandniece Barbara Ellen Wade

June 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wade, Bill 14-32-144

Bill Wade moving the lawn during the summer of 1941. The Molair home is in the background.

December 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wade, Bill 14-32-319

Bill Wade with his grandmother, Myrtle Keys Landis

September 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wade, Bill 14-32-320

Bill [Wade] with Mickey Winslow, artist, who made the pen/ink drawings for him

September 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wade, Bill 14-32-321

Bill Wade remembers Brentsville

September 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wade, Bill 14-32-581

Madelyn "Mickey" Winslow and Bill Wade

November 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter Aug. 13, 2007

Wade, Ermine & Thelma 14-32-315

Ermine & Thelma Wade

September 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wade, Ermine and Thelma 14-32-502

Ermine and Thelma Wade, taken when Kelly Lynn Wade (their granddaugher) graduated from Radford in 1991, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Wade, Thelma Ellen

14-32-501

Thelma Ellen (Landis) Wade on her wedding day, March 21, 1935

, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wade, Thelma Ellen Landis

14-32-112

Four generations Susan Emma (Beavers) Keys, Lillie Myrtle (Keys) Landis, Thelma Ellen (Landis) Wade & William "Billy Norton Wade

July 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wade, Thelma Ellen Landis

14-32-174

Thelma Ellen Landis Wade

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wade, William "Billy" Norton

14-32-111

William "Billy" Norton Wade with his great grandmother Susan Emma (Beavers) Keys

July 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

c. 1939

Wade, William "Billy" Norton

14-32-112

Four generations Susan Emma (Beavers) Keys, Lillie Myrtle (Keys) Landis, Thelma Ellen (Landis) Wade & William "Billy Norton Wade

July 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wade, William "Billy" Norton

14-32-457

Grady Shoemaker with his granddaughter, Jackie Pope, grandnephew William "Billy" Norton Wade and Grandniece Barbara Ellen Wade

June 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wade, William Norton

14-32-178

William Norton Wade

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wagener, Peter

14-34-002

Peter Wagener grave stone, second clerk of Prince William (1742-1752)

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 7x4, p.9, q.v.

Wagener, W. C.

14-03-320

Prominent Men of Prince William: C. E. Nicol, H. M. Clarkson, Thos. H. Lion, Jas. E. Herrell, W. C. Wagener, Wm. E. Lipscomb, Edwin Nelson, J. B. T. Thornton, F. C. Rorabaugh, R. H. Hooe, and James M. Barbee. (drawings)

The Manassas Journal, 10 Sept. 1904

Xerox copy

Wagoner, Clarence

14-65-096

Delegation of Manassas citizens during the Wilson Administration

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Wailes, Mrs. Ben

14-13-177

Mrs. Malcolm Peck of Fincastle and Mrs. Ben Wailes bo Sweet Briar

Photo No.: CUL0135 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

Wainwright, Susan Ellen

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper

May 1965

28 Jul 1938

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Wakefield, Nancy Ellen

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper

May 1965

Walker family 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Walker Iron Works, Inc.

14-28-006

Walker Iron Works, Inc. (building under construction)

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 4 x 6, page 5

Published in Book 1970

Walker, Edna 14-40-18

Manassas Teachers Training, 1909-10 with Esther Dogan, Elizabeth Barlow Haight, Mary Haight, Lula Metz, Nannie Powell, Edna Walker, Susie Hult and Nevill Dogan

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 42

Walker, James Newman (Funeral Card)

18-01-10

James Newman Walker (17 Oct 1887 - 4 Mar 1968)

Walker, John photo collection

John Walker photo collection

Series 7, Group 4

Wall, Ewing 14-23-170

Al Presti, Hunt Moncure, Ewing Wall, Wallace Bourne, John Adams, Clifton Caton andTony Ferlazzo in Quantico Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 85 Published in Book

Wall, H. Ewing 14-23-112

Quantico Masonic Lodge officers in 1934

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 57
Published in Book

Wall, H. Ewing, Sr. 14-23-264

Employees of the First National Bank of Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 139

Published in Book

Wallace, First Sgt. 01-25-28

Co. A, 9th Armored Replacement Battalion, Ft. Knox, KY [with 8 men identified in a group of several 100]

Stored in RELIC Atlas Papers Box

Photo Prints - Other Aug 1945

Waller Hall 14-61-03

Quantico Hotel. Built in the 1890's on the site of confederate batteries, later renamed Waller Hall.

"One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC 385.06575 Gri), p. 105

Published in Book

Walnut Hill 08-06-121

Woodlawn near Haymarket

Written on envelope is "Walnut Hill". Front view of house with gables.

Photo Prints - 3x5 June 1971

Walton, Charles 14-23-085

Charles Walton and his friends

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 44 Published in Book

#### **Prince William Public Library System** Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description **Compilers Notes** 

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken

14-03-424 Walvius, John

Library Site Deeded with John Walvius, Kathleen Seefeldt, Irene V. Hylton, Gail Niedernhofer, James Byrd and James McCoart.

JM 8 Dec. 1978, p. A9 article about the event.

Xerox copy 1978

Wampler, Charles W.

Charles W. Wampler, Harrisonburg

Photo No.: CUL0148 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

14-13-039

Ward, B. F. 16-01-055-01

B. F. Ward Cemetery Marker, Lewis-Montgomery Cemetery. Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Ward. Pat 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Ward, Sharon Kay 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Ware, Taylor

Manassas High School track team in front of Bennett School with Taylor Ware.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.84

Ware, Taylor 14-65-203

Manassas High School Track Team

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation

Section", p.10)

1912 Newspaper

Warfield, "Ed" 14-26-043

"Ed" Warfield and "Pen" Jordan

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 127

Published in Book

**Warling Concrete** 02-17-48

Warling Concrete man in factory

Photo Prints - 8x10

Warmus, Bonita Fern 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Warrenton Pike and Groveton-Sudley Road Crossing (No. 50, 19-01

Vol. I)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

16-01-262 **Warring Cemetery** 

Beavers/Warring Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Warring, Blanch Irene 16-01-000-07

Blanch Irene Warring, July 26, 1924 - March 21, 1934 Grave marker, Tombstone Repository Digitally scanned Prints January 2010

Warring, Louise 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Washington Concrete

14-65-228

Interior of Washington Concrete, Gainesville

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.3)

Newspaper

**Washington Concrete Products** 

01-19-04

Washington Concrete Products

Slides

June 1972

**Washington Concrete Products** 

02-18-04

Washington Concrete Products, Man in block factory

Photo Prints - 8x10

1968 Annual Report

**Washington Concrete Products** 

01-19-05

Washington Concrete Products Jun. 72

Slides

**Washington Concrete Products** 

14-65-237

Washington Concrete Products

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.7)

Newspaper

**Washington National Airport** 

14-28-155

07-09-018

Washington National Airport

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 79

Published in Book

Photo Prints - 4x6

1970

Washington St., Haymarket, 14950

Roland Building, Haymarket

14950 Washington St., Haymarket

ca. 2000 - 2015

Washington Street, Haymarket

14-26-028

Haymarket before 1860, Washington Street

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 98

Published in Book

Washington Street, Haymarket

14-72-54

Washington Street, Haymarket

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), November 2015

Published in Calendar

Washington Street, Occoquan

14-68-087

Commerce & Washington Streets, Occoquan

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 118

Published in Book

Washington, Anna Maria

14-03-139

Jane C. Washington, Daughter: Anna Maria Washington, Sons: Richard Balckburn Washington, and John Augustine Washington and Nephew: Noblet Herbert

"Experiencing Mount Vernon" (RELIC 975.5291EXP)

Published in Book

Washington, E.

14-64-025

E. Washington, Trustee

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC

975.52732), p. 10

Published in Book

Washington, E.

14-64-047

E. Washington, Senior Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC

975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Washington, Esther

14-64-100

Esther Washington, Youth Ministry Leader

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 16

Published in Book

Washington, Esther

14-64-103

Esther Washington, Director of Vacation Bible School

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 17

Published in Book

Washington, Gladys

14-64-019

Gladys Washington, Deaconess

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 9

Published in Book

Washington, Gladys

14-64-124

Deaconess Gladys Washington, Member of Distinction

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 54

Published in Book

Washington, Gwendolyn and Clyde

14-22-146

Hazel and Ronald Scites, Mary and Wilmer Porter and Gwendolyn and Clyde Washington

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x4; Page:139

Washington, Jane C.

14-03-139

Jane C. Washington, Daughter: Anna Maria Washington, Sons: Richard Balckburn Washington, and John Augustine Washington and Nephew: Noblet Herbert

"Experiencing Mount Vernon" (RELIC 975.5291EXP)

Published in Book

Washington, John Augustine

14-03-139

Jane C. Washington, Daughter: Anna Maria Washington, Sons: Richard Balckburn Washington, and John Augustine Washington and Nephew: Noblet Herbert

"Experiencing Mount Vernon" (RELIC 975.5291EXP)

Published in Book

Washington, Mrs. M. M.

14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. W. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

May 1938

Washington, Richard Blackburn

14-03-139

Jane C. Washington, Daughter: Anna Maria Washington, Sons: Richard Balckburn Washington, and John Augustine Washington and Nephew: Noblet Herbert

"Experiencing Mount Vernon" (RELIC 975.5291EXP)

Published in Book

Washington, S.

14-64-034

Mr. S. Washington, Director, Senior Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Washington, V. 14-64-046

V. Washington, Senior Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Washington, V. 14-64-057

V. Washington, Gospel Choir

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 12

Published in Book

Washington, Velma 14-64-102

Velma Washington, Youth Ministry

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 16

Published in Book

Washington, Velma 14-66-338

Olive Branch Baptist Church Combined Choir

December 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Wasser, Frances Virginia 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Water & Hills 02-21-82

Water & Hills

Slides

Water Tank 14-39-18

Windmill and water tank

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou),6x8 p. 84

Water tower, Manassas 14-03-350

City of Manassas' 1914 water tower

The Bull Run Observer, 22 July 2016, p. 25

Newspaper

Waterfall 08-06-221

Waterfall

House and store. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative September 1981

Waterfall 08-06-222

Waterfall

Store building and small barn. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative September 1981

Waterfall 08-06-223

Antioch Baptist Church outhouse

Small stone building at 601 Waterfall Road. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 14, 1980

Waterfall 08-06-224

Log House, Waterfall

Small house with stone chimney and two dormer windows at 16509 Waterfall Road. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

July 14, 1980

Waterfall 08-06-225

Ye Olde Shoe Shoppe, Waterfall with Bill Barrett

Small log building at 16509 Waterfall Road and a man with back to camera. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 14, 1980

Description

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Waterfall 08-06-226

Antioch Baptist Church, Waterfall

Small wooden church. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 July 14, 1980

Waterfall House 14-20-026

Mary Gossom Smith, Ruth Gossom & Pauline Padgett in front of Waterfall House

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 6x6; Page: 104

Waterfall House 14-66-052

Mrs. Peggy Gardner holds a treasured painting of the Waterfall House and store as it looked when shell ived there.

May 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Waterfall post office 14-22-080

Waterfall post office with Fred Leppert

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:81

Waterfall Post Office 01-25-06

Old Post Office at Waterfall. Uncle Fred Lepper with bicycle

Photo Prints - 4x5

Waterfall Post Office 14-88-057

G. A. Gossom Store and the Waterfall Post Office, vacant

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Waterfall Road 14-88-094

Waterfall Road green house

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Waterfall Road, 15905 07-09-209

Hagley, Waterfall

3-photos

15905 Waterfall Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Waterfall Road, 16016 07-09-036

Gossom Store & Post Office, Waterfall

16016 Waterfall Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Waterfall School 14-37-57

The Waterfall School is a residence in 1993.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 184

Waterloo 14-88-120

Waterloo

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Waterloo, Hickory Grove 07-09-100

Waterloo, Hickory Grove

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Waterman, Renata M. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Waters Family 14-54-92

Lewis, Anna, Cindy and Lewis Jr Waters

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Indexed As: Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Waters, Bob 14-83-18

Group of 2 men and 2 children at Dumfries, including Bob Waters

Compact Disc (CD) 1903-1906

14-13-018

4-H Club picnic at Davis Beach with Thelma Miller (Hayfield Club), Ellen Waters (Dumfries Club) and Louise Wine (Woodbine Club)

Photo No.: CUL0120 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 11 Jul 1941

14-23-264

Waters, Emmitt Keys McInteer

Employees of the First National Bank of Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County: Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 139

Published in Book

Waters, George & Reuel 14-22-143

Dumfries council members: George Waters, Ed Fraley, Reuel Waters, Randolph Brawner, Guy Reynolds, Nick Katsarelis and Cecil Garrison

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6; Page:138

Waters, John 14-38-074

Bushong Grocery Store with Joseph Bushong, Sedrick Saunders and John Waters

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p. 57

1932

Waters, Leona (Mrs.) 14-65-071

Mrs. Leona Waters

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.7) Newspaper

Waters, Mrs. O. D. 14-13-009

County Tailoring School with Mrs. O. D. Waters (Manassas Leader), Mrs. W. R. Wood (Woodbridge), Mrs. Goldie Browner (Dumfries), Mrs. Dewey Shaffer (Woodbridge), Mrs. William Pearson (Manassas)

Photo No.: CUL0155 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Mar 1941

14-23-026 Waters, O. P., Jr.

Wedding party of George Schultz and Beula Kincheloe with Dr. & Mrs. Small, Mr. Young, Viola D. Proffitt, Mabel Kincheloe, Clifford B. Bear Sr., O. P. Waters Jr, Virginia Conner and Gladys Wine

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 13 Published in Book

Waters, Sadie 14-66-070

The Haymarket Woman's Club participating in a countywide anti-litter project.

September 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Watkins, Lynda Gloria 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Watson, Beulah Abel 14-63-24

Beulah Abel Watson & Joe (son) at their house in Dumfries

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.61

Published in Book

Watson, Francis 14-20-015

Francis Watson

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x6; Page: 62

### **Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index**

Indexed As:

Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Watson, Francis

14-44-25

Francis Watson, p. 112

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri) Published in Book

Watson, Hazel

14-23-071

May Day at Dumfries Elementary School

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 37

Published in Book

Watson, Joe 14-63-24

Beulah Abel Watson & Joe (son) at their house in Dumfries

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.61

Published in Book

Watson's Barn & Orchard (No. 17, Vo.I)

19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10

September 1904

14-71-001 Watts, Gordon

Archaeology at Marine Corps Base Quantico Fiscal Years 2010-2011(10 photos including cannon ball, Dr. Gordon Watts, Isabella Pease, Beth Larson and shipwreck in the Potomac River

The Datum Point, Newsletter of the Northern Virginia Chapter of the Archaeological Society of Virginia (RELIC MAG), October 2011

Published in Newsletter

Watts, Mildred 14-38-178

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company Auxiliary with Eula Bourne, Becky Dowell, Mildred Watts, Goldie Mathias, Lorene Parrish, Eleanor Hynson, Edna Earl Kincheloe, Lois Brown, Henrietta Jussaume, Orma Davis, Bibs Wheeling, Bea Barron, Ruth Slusher, Mattie Parrish and Walser Roaher

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.126

1954

Waud sketch 14-75-03

Waud sketch of burning stores and building in Manassas, March 1862.

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

Waugh, Norval 14-73-01

Brentsville High School 31 photos of various sizes. The only person identifiable is Mr. Norval Waugh.

17 photos - 5 x 7, 10 - 8 x 10, 3 - 8 x 10 (color) and 1 - 3 x 4

ca 1970s

Waverley 14-25-191

Waverley, Haymarket

Photo published in "Prince William County: Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 136

Published in Book

Waverley 14-34-062

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x4, p.63 g.v.

**Waverley Mill** 14-34-100

Waverley Mill

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 6x6, p.100, q.v.

Waverly 14-66-045

Arched windows in dormers on the main house of Waverly

April 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Waverly 14-66-046

Waverly exterior in 1930s

April 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Waverly 14-66-047

Group of Gentleman farmers at Waverly members of Haymarket Agricultural Club

April 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1905

Waverly 14-66-048

Waverly, working farm of 916 acres with large barn, silow and other agricultural buildings.

April 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine early 1900s

Waverly 14-66-050

Waverly abandoned

April 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine early 1970s

Waverly 14-66-051

Waverly crumbling stone column

April 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Waverly Mill 14-66-049

Waverly Mill on Catharpin Run, demolished in 1943 April 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine early 1900s

Waverly Mill 14-66-288

Waverly Mill built in 1893 by Eli H. Janney.

March 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Waverly Mills 14-14-23

Waverly Mills, Haymarket vicinity

Fiche 84 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Wavery 14-22-147

Wavery in Haymarket

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:142

Wayland-Knight, Inc. 14-28-144

Wayland-Knight, Inc.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 75

Published in Book 1970

Wayside Cemetery 16-01-301

Wayside Cemetery (19 photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Weakland, J. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Weaver Home, Old 14-44-01

Old Weaver Home, p.58

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Weaver, Darlene 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Weaver, Elizabeth

14-23-162

Mitchel Raftelis, Elizabeth Weaver & Natalie Liberman Chasen, Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 81

Published in Book

Webb, Miss Alice

14-13-024

Bethel Woodbridge Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Sara Johnson, Mrs. Ethel Dawson, Mrs. R. S. Hall, Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. Sara Wiglesworth, unknown, Mrs. Deniccoli, Mrs. Ambrose Petallet, unknown, unknown, unknown, Mrs. Ethel Arnold, Mrs. Willie Marshall, Mrs. Hannah Thompson, Mrs. Riley, Mrs. G. Yorkdale, Miss Allice Webb, agent.

Photo No.: CUL0149 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

1938

May 1938

Webb, Miss Alice

14-13-028

Bethlehem Good Housekeeping Club at Stone House Tea Room with (1st row) Mrs. A. C. Hart, Mrs. Will Hayden, Mrs. Mae Dogan, Mrs. George C. Round, Mrs. Frank Burks, Mrs. Robert Huchison, Mrs. M. M. Washington, Miss Floie Lion, Mrs. N. K. Middleton, Mrs. W. S. Athey. (2nd row) Mrs. Wheatley Johnson, Mrs. W. J. Brown, Sr, Mrs. R. B. Larkin, Mrs. Joseph Kincheloe, Mrs. B. F. Knox, Mrs. Robert Byrd, Sr, Mrs. P. Lewis, Mrs. C. B. Compton, Miss Alice Webb, Mrs. C. C. Lynn, Mrs. Victor Hyaden, Mrs. W. M. Peason, Mrs. D. J. Martin

Photo No.: CUL0150 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

Webb, Todd

14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

Weber Grocery, Independence Hill

07-09-093

Weber Grocery, Independent Hill

On Route 234 at Canova, operated by Max Weber in the 1920. Torn down after 2001.

Photo Prints - 4x6

2001

Weber, Jim and Dawn

14-66-272

Jim and Dawn Weber and family at Battlefield Garden and Stone Center

December 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2014

Webr, John 14-45-105

John Weber

Mar 1989

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Webster family 14-32-369

Agnes and Nick with DeLancey (Webster), Juliet and their dog

April 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster family 14-32-370

Gill watching Agnes (Webster) feed DeLancey

April 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster family 14-32-371

Gill with DeLancey and Juliet (Webster)

April 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster family 14-32-373

Gill and DeLancey crossing the dirt road to the courthouse

April 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Webster family 14-32-374

Agnes, Juliet and DeLancey (Webster)

April 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster family 14-32-375

Juliet with her grandmother, MiMi

April 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster family 14-32-376

Nick with DeLancey and Juliet

April 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster family 14-32-377

Gill, DeLancey and Juliet

April 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster family 14-32-378

Gill holding DeLancey

April 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster Family 14-32-428

Nick with Julie and DeLancey in Brentsville

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster, Agnes 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper **14-32-254** 

Webster, Agnes
Agnes Webster from a home movie taken in the 1940s

December 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster, Agnes 14-32-367

Agnes (Webster) by the old apple tree

April 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster, Agnes 14-32-379

Interview with Agnes Webster at The White House, Brentsville on Sunday, April 24, 1988

April 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster, Agnes 14-32-629

Agnes Webster

July 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter ca 1947

1947

Webster, Agnes and DeLancey 14-32-368

Agnes (Webster) with DeLancey

April 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster, Agnes Gill 14-32-544

Agnes Gill Webster with her dog.

January 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter December 2011

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Webster, DeLancey 14-32-112

DeLancey Webster childhool memories of Brentsville July 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster, DeLancey 14-32-574

DeLancey Webster, First Place Trophy winner of Toastmasters International District 52, Californai

June 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 2013

Webster, Delancy 14-32-123

DeLancy Webster - childhood memories of Brentsville August 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster, DeLancy (Lance) 14-32-582

DeLancy (Lance) Webster

January 2014, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 2013

Webster, Fletcher Colonel 14-90-102

Colonel Fletcher Webster plaque

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 97

Published in Book

Webster, Gill 14-32-372

Gill (Webster)

April 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster, Julie 14-32-583

Julie Webster

January 2014, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 2013

Webster, Julie and Nick 14-32-426

Julie visiting Nick in the nursing home.

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster, Juliet 14-32-218

Juliet Webster

July 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster, Juliet Agnes 14-32-040

Going to the Brentsville Store by Juliet Agnes Webster January 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster, Juliet, Aileen and Lance 14-32-613

Juliet, Grandmother Aileen, & Lance Webster in Brentsville

Sept 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Webster, Nicholas 14-32-425

Remembering Nicholas Webster 1912-1006

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Webster, Nick 14-32-108

Memories of Brentsville by Nick Webster

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Webster, Nick 14-32-427

Nick and his family on the steps of the White House.

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wedster, Mamie B. 16-01-360-01

Mamie B. Webster Cemetery Marker, Brown Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

14-22-020 Weedon, Bettie

Edwin & Bettie Weedon Nelson

Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x3;

Page:29

Weedon, Charles H. 13-02-33

Charles H. Weedon

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

14-03-232 Weedon, James

Occoquan Elementary School, 310 Commerce Street (22 people)

The Mill Racer, publication of the Occoquan Historical Society, Vol. IX, Summer 2012 [article includes supplemental biographical information for various people in the photol

> Published in Newsletter ca. 1912

Weedon, John Catesby 14-03-048

John Catesby Weedon, Prince William County Judge, 1878-1884

Portrait Hanging on Third Floor Hallway of Prince William County Judicial Center

Weedon, Marshall B. 14-01-06

Marshall B. Weedon (b. 4/21/1837 d. May 1921)

Photo donated by Allen Barbee of Warrenton, VA who is the grandson of Charles Andrew Barbee. Sheriff of Prince William County during prohibition

Photo Prints - 5x7

Weedon, Marshall B. 13-02-34

Marshall B. Weedon, Co. A, 4th VA Calvary. Enlisted 4 Apr 1861. Discharged 9 Apr 1865, Private.

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Weedon, Peter Trone 13-02-35

Peter Trone Weedon, enlisted 15 Apr 18621, Private.

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Weedon, Robert 14-01-05

Lt. Robert Weedon, Co. A, 4th VA Cav. CSA (b. 3/28/1820 d. 4/9/1906)

Photo donated by Allen Barbee of Warrenton, VA who is the grandson of Charles Andrew Barbee. Sheriff of Prince William County during prohibition

Photo Prints - 5x7

Weedon, Robert, Lieutenant 14-86-10

Lieutenant Robert Weedon

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Weedon, Robert, LT 13-02-36

LT Robert Weedon [sketch]

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Weedon, Robert, LT

13-02-37

LT Robert Weedon, Co. A, 4th VA Calvary. Enlsited 24 Apr 1861, Private. Discharged 9 Apr 1865, 2nd LT.

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Weeks, Virginia

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Weems House, Dumfries

07-09-061

Weems-Botts House, Dumfries

2-photos

House and Pavilion

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

**Weems- Botts House** 

14-22-011

Weems- Botts House, pen & ink sketch

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 5x5;

Page:23

**Weems-Botts House** 

01-02-13

Weems-Botts House. Dumfries

Photo Prints - 3x5

December 1979

**Weems-Botts House** 01-11-02-19

Weems-Botts House, Dumfries

Film roll no. 35947

SEE "NEGATIVES BOX"

**Weems-Botts House** 

08-06-229-08

Weems-Botts House. Dumfries

Weems-Botts House, Dumfries

Contact Sheet

**April 1979** 

Weems-Botts House

Photo Prints - 6x8

**Weems-Botts House** 

14-17-09

The Weems-Botts House, Dumfries

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 3x4; page: 56

**Weems-Botts House** 

14-22-141

01-14-04

Weems-Botts House sketch

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:137

ca 1949

**Weems-Botts House** 

14-25-022

Weems-Botts House and gazebo, Dumfries

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 31

Published in Book

**Weems-Botts Museum** 

14-31-19

The William Grayson memorial gazebo n back of Weems-Botts Museum

Digitally scanned Prints

1 Apr 2006

Weems-Botts Museum

14-31-21

Weems-Botts house in Dumfries, back view

Digitally scanned Prints

1 Apr 2006

**Weems-Botts Museum** 

14-34-057

Weems-Botts Museum, 2 views

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x3, p.51 q.v.

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Weems, Mason L. 02-08-05

Mason L. Weems Marker at Bell Air

Stone marker with inscription "Near here lies Mason L. Weems Biographer of Washington 1760-1825 Virginia, Conservation Com. 1946". Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Weems, Mason L. 14-34-041

Mason L. Weems, grave marker

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x3,p.40, q.v.

Weems, Mason Locke 14-10-01

Bel Air Plantation House: home of Colonel Jesse Ewell & Mason Locke Weems

Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

Weems, Mason Locke 14-03-434

Portrait of Mason Locke Weems, ca. 1810; b.11 Oct 1759, d.23 May 1825

Oil on canvas painting in the collection of the National Portrait Gallery, Washington, D.C.; gift of Weems family in 1995

Xerox copy ca. 1810

Weems, Parson 14-17-08

Parson Weems

Photo published in "A History of Prince William County", 1994 (RELIC 975.527 BRO); photo size: 2x3; page: 56

Weinrich Jewelry Store 14-65-150

H. D. Weinrich Jewelry Store

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2,

p.4)

Newspaper

Weir, R. M. 14-15-56

Manassas Town Officials in 1915 G. R. Ratcliffe, C. R. C. Johnson, William Wheeler, E. A. Bland, R. S. Hynson, William H. Brown, Sr, Albert Speiden, Daniel Prescott, T. E. Coleman, E. R. Conner, C. E. Nash, James E. Nelson, R. M. Weir

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT), p. Cover, q.v.

Weir, Robert Carter 14-35-013

Mayor Robert Carter Weir, first Mayor of Manassas, 1873

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 3x3, p. 24

Weir, S. T. 14-25-102

S. T. Weir Hose, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 84

Published in Book

Weir, S. T. House, Manassas 07-09-178

S. T. Weir House. Manassas

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2010

Weithers, Patrick E. Jr. 14-70-008

Prince William County Criminal Justice Academy Basic Law Enforcement 29th Session graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Welch, Harry 14-43-02

St. Paul's Sunday School Class

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book 1932

Welch, Reba 14-43-02

St. Paul's Sunday School Class

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book 1932

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Wellington Road

02-21-38

19-01

Wellington Road, aerial (5 slides)

Slides

Oct 87

Wellington Station (Southern RR) (No. 64, Vol.II)

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Welsh, Golda 14-23-247

Senator Colgan, Mr. Lohmond, Marshall Hayden and Golda Welsh

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 130

Published in Book

Welsh, Harry 14-26-098

Harry Welsh

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 212

Published in Book

Welsh, Reba 14-26-071

Reba Welsh with Haymarket School

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 176

Published in Book c. 1930

Welsh, Reba 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Welsh, Thomas E. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Wenrich building 14-40-15

Manassas Journal printing office after the great fire, December 5, 1905 with Dorrell's livery and Wenrich building

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 38

Wenrich home 14-65-047

Home of H. D. Wenrich destroyed by fire in 1905

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 9)

Newspaper

Wenrich jewelry 14-03-255

Structure destroyed by fire in 1905 [Wenrich jewelry business in background not Hibbs and Giddings as listed in the caption]

"The Journal Messenger" 22 March 1962 p. 6A

Digitally scanned Prints

Wenrich, Charley 14-23-011

Knights of Pythias

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 6

Published in Book

Wenrich, H. D. 14-03-063

H. D. Wenrich

"The Manassas Journal" 21 Sept 1931 and 24 Sept. 1931 p. 9

Newspaper

Wenrich, H. D. 14-03-158

Some prominent Prince William County Men Published 27 Sept. 1934 Manassas Journal

Newspaper

Wenrich, H. D. 14-35-012

H. D. Wenrich in front of his jewelry store on Center Street, photo taken c. 1895

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 3x4, p. 22

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index
Format Photo No. Date Taken

Wenrich, Wilson 14-65-094

Old Manassas Band with Dan Lewis, Danny Bell, J. I. Randall, G. Raymond Ratcliffe, Jeff Conner, Frank May, Wilson Wenrich 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History & Farming Section", p.2)

Newspaper

Wenrick, H. D. jewelry story 14-03-248

H. D. Wenrick jewelry store.

"The Journal Messenger" 22 March 1962 p. 3A

Digitally scanned Prints ca 1900

Wes Industries, Inc. 14-28-134

Wes Industries, Inc.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 72 (color)
Published in Book

West Gate Shopping Center 14-65-138

West Gate Shopping Center

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2, p.1)

Newspaper

West, Dorothy photo collection

Chinn & Tyler Family Photos donated by Ellie Ivancic & Dorothy West

Group 14, Series 2

West, Mrs. 08-08-49

Mrs. West had an antique shop there in 1950s, later a caretaker lived there (Photo identified by Ren Conner 2008)

Rear view

Photo Prints - 3x5 April 1974

Westgare Plaza Shopping Center 14-28-132

Westgage Plaza Shopping Center

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 7, page 70

Published in Book 1970

Westgate Plaza Shopping Center 14-28-129

Westgate Plaza Shopping Center

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 5 x 5, page 69 (color)

Published in Book 1970

Westgate Shopping Center 02-10-39

Westgate shopping Center

Photo Prints - 4x10 March 10, 1966

Westgate Shopping Center 02-17-58

Westgate shopping Center and homes

Aerial view

Photo Prints - 8x10 January 20, 1966

Weston, Jane Elizabeth 14-65-046

Jane Elisabeth Weston

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 8)

Newspaper

Weston, John 14-58-02

Occoquan, John Weston's Home at Colchester

Photo published in "This was Virginia 1900-1927" (RELIC 975.504 Stu) p. 88

Published in Book

Westwood Hutchison House 14-25-126

Westwood Hutchison House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 97

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Westwood, Hutchison

15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Wetzel, Jesse 14-13-030

Brentsville Home Demonstration Club with (2nd row) Mrs. Mammie Keys, unknown, Jesse Wetzel, Mrs. Troy Counts, Mrs. Cash Keys, Mrs. Ora Keys, unknown, Mrs. Emma Wolfe, Mrs. Breeden, unknown, Mrs. Hazel Steven, Mrs. Petty, unknown, Mrs.

Pedersen, Mrs. Seymore. (1st row) Helga Petersen, unknown, Anna Cornwell, Virginia Bradshaw, Louise Keys

Photo No.: CUL0129 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Wetzel, Tracie & Jesse

14-32-316

Tracie & Jesse Whetzel in Brentsville

September 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wheat, C. D. 13-02-38

C. D. Wheat (L) & F. A. Merchant (R), Co. A, 4th VA Calvary

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Wheat, C. E. 04-01-48

C. E. Wheat and F. A. Merchant

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [P1-2-81 p. B4]

Other Media

Wheat, C. E. 04-01-48A

C. E. Wheat and F. A. Merchant

Original of photo no. 04-01-48

Photo Prints - 6x8

Wheat, Kloman 14-22-138

Randolph Brawner, Cecil Garrison and Kloman Wheat, friends hunting

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 3x4;

Page:136

Wheat, Randolph Klomn 04-01-12

Randolph Brawner, Cecil Garrison and Randolph Klomn Wheat

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was"

Other Media March 24, 1980

Wheat, Randolph Klomn 04-01-12A

Randolph Brawner, Cecil Garrison and Randolph Klomn Wheat

Original of photo no. 04-01-12

Photo Prints - 3x5 March 24, 1980

Wheaton Family 14-23-123

Edgar Wheaton with his wife and family

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 63

Published in Book

Wheaton Family 14-23-196

Osie and Richard Wheaton and family

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 99

Published in Book

Wheaton, Edgar 14-23-286

**Edgar Wheaton** 

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 144 Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Wheaton, Edgar and Mary Ennis

14-23-182

Edgar Wheaton and Mary Ennis Wheaton

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 92

Published in Book

Wheaton, Joan and Betty Ann

14-23-176

Joan and Betty Ann Wheaton

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 89

Published in Book

Wheeler (Greenville-Wheeler) Cemetery

16-01-141

Greenville-Wheeler Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Wheeler Barn 14-88-058

Wheeler Barn on Balls Ford Road

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Wheeler Family 16-01-141-01

Drummond Wheeler, Jane Wheeler, William Wheeler, Ann Elizabeth Wheeler, Mary Elizabeth Wheeler, William Leonard Wheeler, Julia Ann Wheeler, Cora Ann Wheeler, Mary Adelaide Wheeler, Amanda Wheeler, and Adelaide Lewis, Cemetery

Marker, Wheeler Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Wheeler Farm, Manassas 07-09-179

Wheeler-Greenville Farm, Manassas

2-photos

Balls Ford Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 2001

Wheeler House 14-88-083

Willow Green AKA Wheeler House

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Wheeler House 07-09-109

Willow Green House & Farm, Manassas (Part 1)

4-photos

Wheeler

Photo Prints - 4x6 1997

Wheeler property 14-03-223

Willow Green, Wheeler property

Compact Disc (CD)

Wheeler, Deb 14-37-31

Ellsworth, May, Freddie and Harvey Senseney, as well as Hulda and Minnie Swart, are among these students posing on the steps at Groveton School with their teacher, Deb Wheeler, 1900

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 3x3, p. 122

Wheeler, Katherine 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Wheeler, Marion 14-54-93

Marion Wheeler

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Wheeler, W. H. 14-65-252

Prince William Electric Cooperative Board of Directos

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Utilities Section", p.3)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

# **Photo Collection Index**

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Wheeler, W. L. B. Farm & Buildings (No. 86, Vol.II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Wheeler, William 14-15-56

Manassas Town Officials in 1915 G. R. Ratcliffe, C. R. C. Johnson, William Wheeler, E. A. Bland, R. S. Hynson, William H. Brown, Sr, Albert Speiden, Daniel Prescott, T. E. Coleman, E. R. Conner, C. E. Nash, James E. Nelson, R. M. Weir

Photo published in "This Was Manassas", 2000 edition (RELIC 975.52734 RAT), p. Cover, q.v.

Wheeler, Wm House (No. 62 & 91, Vol.II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Wheeler, Wm, pasture and lane (No. 64, Vol. II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, VA

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Wheeling, Bibs 14-38-178

Manassas Volunteer Fire Company Auxiliary with Eula Bourne, Becky Dowell, Mildred Watts, Goldie Mathias, Lorene Parrish, Eleanor Hynson, Edna Earl Kincheloe, Lois Brown, Henrietta Jussaume, Orma Davis, Bibs Wheeling, Bea Barron, Ruth Slusher,

Mattie Parrish and Walser Roaher

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.126

1954

Wheelwright Shop owned by George W. Hixson 14-03-359

Manassas celebrates 100 years of history, photos courtesy of Paul Arrington

Potomac News, May 11, 1973, p. B 5

Published in Newspaper

Whetzel Family 14-32-398

The Whetzel Family Reunion, July 18, 2009

August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel Home 14-32-057

An old photograph of the Whetzel home.

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Brian and Mary his girlfriend 14-32-398

The Whetzel Family Reunion, July 18, 2009

August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Casper 14-32-005

Students attending the 77th school reunion, September 10, 2005

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Casper 14-32-080

Casper Whetzel

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Casper 14-32-151

Casper Whetzel

February 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Casper 14-32-240

Casper Whetzel

October 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Whetzel, Casper 14-32-398

The Whetzel Family Reunion, July 18, 2009

August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Casper 14-32-411

Brentsville School 2009 Class Reunion

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Casper 14-32-560

Former students of Brentsville One-Room School, Freddy Wolfe, Casper Whetzel, Frank Golladay, Lucy (Bean) Hartman, Nancy (Kove) Shelby, Gladye (Wolfe) Frances (Kove) Duckett and Cathoring (County) Corner

(Keys) Shelby, Gladys (Wolfe) Eanes, Frances (Keys) Duckett and Catherine (Counts) Corner

November 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter October 2012

Whetzel, Catherine 14-03-293

Catherine Whetzel, photo taken at Union Church in June 1944

Phase 1 Archaeological Investigation of E. E. Meredith Law Office (RELIC 975.52701 Hem)

Published in Book June 1944

Whetzel, Elizabeth & Sandra 14-32-252

George Dewey Keys with daughter Elizabeth Whetzel and her daughter Sandra Wetzel

December 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Frederick 14-32-300

Frederick Whetzel school photo

July 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1945-46

Whetzel, Frederick 14-32-361

Mattie Speakes & Frederick Whetzel, April 15, 1951, the day Frederick came home on his boot leave.

March 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Frederick 14-32-398

The Whetzel Family Reunion, July 18, 2009

August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Frederick 14-32-411

Brentsville School 2009 Class Reunion

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Fredrick 14-32-005

Students attending the 77th school reunion, September 10, 2005

October 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Ira 14-32-303

Ira Whetzel school Iphoto

July 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1944-45

Whetzel, Ira & Libby 14-32-054

Ira & Libby Whetzel

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Jesse & Tracie 14-32-466

Wedding photo of Anita Bayne and Benjamin Thomas Whetzel

August 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Whetzel, Jesse James

14-23-060

Jesse James Whetzel in group photo

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 32

Published in Book

Whetzel, Libbie grave marker

14-32-526

Libbie (Keys) Whetzel's grave is covered with buttercups, May 8, 2011

July 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Martha

14-32-217

Nokesville Homemakers Club in front of the Brentsville Courthouse

July 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Mattie 14-32-296

Mattie Whetzel school photo

July 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1944-45

Whetzel, Mattie 14-32-394

Elizabeth Keys and Mattie Whetzel

July 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Mattie 14-32-400

Brentsville Girl Scout Picnic down at Seymours Island August 2009. Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1943

14-23-068

Whetzel, Mattie 14-32-492

Johnnie Melvin, Galdys Wolfe, Eugene Wolfe, Joyce Keys, Mattie Whetzel, & James "Cookie" Wolfe

December 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Mrs. Spitzer

Mrs. Spitzer Whetzel
Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 36

Published in Book

Whetzel, Mrs. Tracy (Spitzer) 14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Thomas 14-32-307

Thomas Whetzel school photo

July 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1941-42

Whetzel, Thomas 14-32-466

Wedding photo of Anita Bayne and Benjamin Thomas Whetzel

August 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Whetzel, Tracie 14-32-393

Mrs. Tracie (Spitzer) Whetzel

July 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

White house 14-14-07

Brent House, Brentsville, Va. (White House)

Fiche 82 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

White House 14-34-073

The While House, Brentsville

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 4x6, p.75 q.v.

White House 14-87-10

"White House" home of Mr. and Mrs. Paul Arrington on Main st.

**Newspaper Clipping** 

Other Media 1954

White House, Brentsville 14-83-17

White House in Brentsville

Compact Disc (CD) 1916

White House, Brentsville 14-88-040

The White House, Brentsville

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

White House, Brentsville 07-09-082

White House, Brenstville

3-Photos

13230 Bristow Road

Photo Prints - 4x6 1997

White House, The 14-22-101

The White House built in 1822 by John Williams

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x4;

Page:95 & 96

White House, The 14-25-069

The While House, Brentsville

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 64

Published in Book

White Rose Baseball team 14-39-12

Manassas "White Rose" Baseball team with Bernard Trimmer, Walter Sanders, Allison Hooff, Ralph Larsen, Noel Lynn, Sr., Walker Merchant, Roland Utterback, Willard Perason, Wilbur Saunders, Clement Cornwell, Laycock, Billy Bryant, Charles

Trimmer, Raymond Davis, Alton Mills, Bill Utterback and "Brother" Compton

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou) 3x5p. 77

White, Addie and family 14-66-351

White property in Thoroughfare Gap with Addie White, Lila White Drowne and Dorothy Chloe. With house built in 1904-05.

March 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 4 July 1932

White, Billy 14-22-164

Billy White and unidentified friend at swimming pool

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:156

White, Carter 14-91-016

The King Cobras Band (Tom Dodson, Art Faircloth, Woody O'Neill, Pat Moore, Carter White, and Ron Bukley)

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Jan. 1969, p. 19

Published in Magazine

White, Cathy 14-32-449

Cathy White and Hazel Wolfe

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

White, Cathy (Wolfe) 14-32-485

Cathy Wolfe (White) and her Dad Freddy Wolfe

November 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

White, Don 14-82-15

Don White

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter Nov. 1978

White, Donald 14-82-05

Donald White, Vice Chairman of the Board of County supervisors "The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter April 1979

White, Elizabeth "Betty Jane" Jordan 14-66-210

Elizabeth "Betty Jane" Jordan White (1847-1929)

December 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

White, Henry Samuel 14-66-212

Henry Samuel White on Trap Branch with Stover's Mill & miller's house in backgroound

December 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1907

White, Henry Samuel 14-66-346

Henry Samuel White with Stover's Mill

February 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1907

White, Hugh Watkins 14-66-211

Hugh Watkins White (1839-1912)

December 2013. Havmarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

white, John 14-32-280

Members of John White's family with "his" tree.

May 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

White, John 14-32-509

John White, Champion of the Brentsville Historic Courthouse Center April 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

White, John 14-32-510

The family of John White with the white oak tree planted in his memory, April 26-2008

April 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

White, Lila, Bessie, Mary and Henry 14-66-356

Bee Cottage, in Thoroughfare Gap with Mr. & Mrs. White, Alice P. Drowne, Fred Drowne, Lila C. White, Bessie White, Mary White and Henry White.

March 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

White, Marilyn (Mrs. ) 14-65-080

Mrs. Marilyn While

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.7)
Newspaper

White, Mr. and Mrs. 14-66-356

Bee Cottage, in Thoroughfare Gap with Mr. & Mrs. White, Alice P. Drowne, Fred Drowne, Lila C. White, Bessie White, Mary White and Henry White.

March 2016 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

White, Mr. gravestone 02-14-08-10

Gravestone of "White"

Contact Sheet August 20, 1971

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 906

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

White, Richard & Cathy

14-32-047

Richard & Cathy White

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

White, Sarah J. Armentrout

16-01-171-04

Sarah J. Armentrout White Cemetery Marker, Buckhall Methodist Cemetery.

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

White, Wayne

14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

1943

Whitecoff, Steve

14-65-155

Steve Whitecoff, pilot

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2, p.7)

Newspaper

Whiting, Peter B. photo collection

Mount Atlas Photo Collection donated by Diane McNaught.

Group 14, Series 9

Whitman, David 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Whitmore-Elliott House

14-40-08

Hamner House also known as the Whitmore-Elliott House with Dr. J. Garland Hamner and family

Photo published in "Echoes of Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Mil)4x4 p. 20

Whittaker, 1st Stg. Fred

4-23-16

Jim Gibbons & 1st Sqt. Fred Whittaker at bank opening in Quantico

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 5x7; Page: 82

Published in Book

Whitten, William Albert

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Whitworth, Barry & Diane

14-54-94

Barry & Diane Whitworth

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Whitworth, Tyler

14-54-95

Tyler Whitworth

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Whorton, W. T.

15-32-609

Ewell Camp of Confederate Vets. group photo from The Manassas Democrat, May 16, 1912

February 2015, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Whtzel, Thomas, Mrs. Tracy, Casper & Mattie

14-32-063

At the Union Church Building in Brentsville, the Presbyterian congregation

March 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Wieneke"s Snack Bar

14-38-091

Wieneke's Snack Bar on Center Street

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.67

Wigfall, Louis Trezevant

14-45-106

Louis Trezevant Wigfall

Jul 1988

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Wigglesworth, Percy C. 04-01-18

Home of P. C. Wigglesworth on Route 1, ca. 1930s

Other Media

Wigglesworth, Percy C. 04-01-56

Percy Wigglesworth

Other Media

Wigglesworth, Percy C. 04-01-56A

Percy Wigglesworth

Original of photo no. 04-01-56

Photo Prints - 6x8

Wigglesworth, Percy C. 04-01-18A

Home of P. C. Wigglesworth on Route 1, ca. 1930s

Original of photo no. 04-01-18

Photo Prints - 5x6

Wightman, Esther 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

Wiglesworth, Mrs. Sara

14-13-024

Bethel Woodbridge Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Sara Johnson, Mrs. Ethel Dawson, Mrs. R. S. Hall, Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. Sara Wiglesworth, unknown, Mrs. Deniccoli, Mrs. Ambrose Petallet, unknown, unknown, unknown, Mrs. Ethel Arnold, Mrs. Willie Marshall, Mrs. Hannah Thompson, Mrs. Riley, Mrs. G. Yorkdale, Miss Allice Webb, agent.

Photo No.: CUL0149 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Wilbur, Harry Curran (poem)

Poem

05-02-23

Poem Name: "In Virginia" by Harry Curran Wilbur. Charlotte Hale Collection. Digital image available online at PWC Library "Home Page / Digital Library / Photos & Images / Postcard Collection"

Digitally scanned

Wilcher, Geraldine 14-68-048

Geraldine Wilcher and others at Bridal Shower

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 78

Published in Book 1937

Wilcher, Harold 14-23-105

Lyric Theatre in Occoquan with Harold Wilcher

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 54

Published in Book

Wilcher, Harold 14-68-046

Harold Wilcher in front of Lyric Theater

"Occoquan, Images of America" (RELIC 975.52737 Por) p. 76

Published in Book

Wilcox, Orlando, General 14-55-22

Dedication of the battle monument with Generals George Thomas, Orlando Wilcox, Samuel Heintzelman and Alexander Dyer Xerox copy between 1862 - 65

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Format Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** Wild, Benjamin W. 14-03-433 Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo) Published in Newspaper May 1965 Wilderness. The 08-06-153 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Stone and wood frame building with stone end collapsing. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Wilderness, The 08-06-154 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Same building difference view. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Wilderness, The 08-06-155 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "\_\_\_\_ Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Stone end view. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Wilderness. The 08-06-156 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Wooden end of building w/brick outer layer collapsing. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Wilderness, The 08-06-157 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "\_\_\_\_ Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Stone end of building. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Wilderness, The 08-06-158 Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Distant view of building. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 08-06-159 Wilderness, The Ball's Ford Furniture Company, Ball's Ford Road, Manassas Possibly Matthew Lee house, The Commons, The Wilderness. Written on envelope "Hayden, John Breeden, David Breeden (son of John)". Two story brick building. Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971 Wilkenson, Joyce 08-06-001 Occoguan old house, Joyce Wilkenson, Tony Wrenn (two people looking at a porch) Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative February 24, 1969 Wilkerson, Sarah (Mrs.) 14-65-068 Mrs. Sarah Wilkerson 1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.7) Newspaper Wilkins, Edmund 14-22-148 Haymarket Agricultural Club: Newland DePauw, Louis Henson, Christian Heineken, William Dodge, Franz Peters, William Brown, Edmund Wilkins, Dr. Clarkson, Col. Berkely, Andrew Lowe and Bowman Price Photo published in "Prince William County: A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6; Page:142 1905

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Wilkins, Edward 14-66-016

Members of the Haymarket Agricultural Club at Waverly

Nov 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1905

Wilkins, Paul Coffman (Funeral Card) 18-01-12

Paul Coffman Wilkins (20 Aug 1918 - 20 Nov 1988)

Wilkins, W. House (No. 54, Vol.I; No. 69, Vol.II) 19-01

Photographs taken at the maneuvers near Manassas, Va

Photo Prints - 8x10 September 1904

Wilkins, William Henry 13-02-39

William Henry Wilkins, Co. A, 4th VA Calvary, Private

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Wilkinson Family 14-54-96

Robert, Elisabeth, Rob and Chad Wilkinson

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Wilkinson, Bernie 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Wilkinson, Joyce 08-06-233

Occoguan Bridge

Robert Vogel, Tony Wrenn, Joyce Wilkinson next to the bridge. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative

July 24, 1969

Willard, Gary 14-23-213

Gary Willard and Bertha Estes Bryant with her new car

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 111

Published in Book

Willard, Mary Skinner 14-65-029

Mary Skinner Willard

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

Willard, William E. 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Willare, Garry Aaron 14-65-035

Garry Aaron Willard

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "First Section", p. 7)

Newspaper

William, John 14-03-428

John Williams - Clerk of the Court, Prince William County, Painting in Courthouse, Third Floor outside the Clerk's Office.

Picture of the painting was taken by Ron Turner.

Xerox copy May 2019

William's Ordinary 14-22-009

Williams's Ordinary

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 2x4;

Page:19

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

William's Ordinary

14-50-32

William's Ordinary

"The Curtis Collection", (RELIC 975.527Cur), p. 75

Published in Book ca. 1935

William's Ordinary

14-65-066

Stagecoach Inn, erected about 1760, once known as William's Ordinary and later as Love's Tavern

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.6)

Newspaper

**Williams Ordinary** 

14-22-131

Williams Ordinary, the Old Dumfries Hotel

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:133

**Williams Ordinary** 

14-47-020

Williams Ordinary. Also knows as Love's Tavern and The Stagecoach Inn (2 pictures

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 30 & 53

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Williams Ordinary** 

14-48-02

14-79-07

Williams Ordinary in Dumfries

Photo published in: "2008 Calendar", Historic Preservation Division, Prince William County Department of Public Works (RELIC

975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

October 2007

**Williams Ordinary** 

Old Dumfries Hotel [Williams Ordinary]

"Prince William Living, December 2013" RELIC Mag

Published in Magazine

Williams Ordinary, Dumfires

07-09-044

Williams Ordinary, Dumfries

2-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

ca. 2000 - 2015

**Williams Tract** 

14-22-152

Williams Tract aerial view

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x4;

Page:145

**Williams-Howard Cemetery** 

16-05-10

Williams-Howard Cemetery in area 6C just off Joplin and Limming Land Roads, Dumfries, VA on Quantico Marine Corps Base. Grave markers for James Howard (1831-1911) and his wife Catherine Howard (1838-1914). Photos also in the RELIC Cemetery

Book.

Digital Print

Williams, Annie

14-22-111

Annie Williams and her five children

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 4x6;

Page:106

Williams, Annie

14-23-279

Annie Williams on her 75th birthday

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 141

Published in Book

Williams, Annie and children

14-72-13

Annie Williams and her children lived on Hickory Ridge, now part of Prince William Forest Park.

Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times 2012 (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), December

Published in Calendar

ca 1964

Page 911

Indexed As: Description

Photo Collection Index

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Williams, Annie May

14-03-410

Annie May Williams, age 97.

"Potomac News," 7 Feb. 1991, A 2

Published in Newspaper

Williams. Bo

04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Williams, Cundiff

14-65-202

Members of the Manassas High School track team

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation Section", p.10)

> Newspaper 1913

Williams, Dr. Joun D.

14-38-164

Dr. John D. Wiliams

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x2, p.118

Williams, George and Beulah Fairfax

14-03-264

Beulah Fairfax and her 2nd husband George Williams married 1909

Booklet donated by Darlene Thompson 4/17/12 located in Family File: Fairfax

Xerox copy

Williams, Gerald

14-03-376

Gerald Williams and C. Lacey Compton argued case for rezoning applicants.

Potomac News, Jan 26, 1967

Published in Newspaper

Williams, Helen

14-38-076

C. E. Fisher and Son Hardware organ with Helen Williams

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2x3, p. 58

1958

Page 912

Williams, Jaylah Sky

14-32-581

Verona Bean age 101 and Jaylah Sky Williams, 2 days Oct. 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Williams, John D.

14-45-107

John D. Williams

Jul 1990

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Williams, John Taylor, Sergeant

13-02-40

Sergeant John Taylor Williams, Co. A, 4th VA Calvary. Enlisted 17 Apr 1861, Corporal. Paroled at Bowling Green 6 May 1865, Sergeant.

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Williams, John Thomas

14-32-291

John Thomas Williams, Co. 'A' 4th Va Cavalry, CSA

June 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Williams, John Thomas

14-32-435

Sgt. John Thomas Williams, Co. A, 4th VA Cavalry [painting with Brentsville Court House]

Mar. 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Williams, John, Dr.

14-90-024

Dr. John Williams, physician and Brown School alumnus.

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 23

Published in Book

10/25/2021 **RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY** 

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index Format** Photo No. Date Taken

Williams, John, Sargeant

**Compilers Notes** 

14-86-23

Sergeant John Williams

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Williams, Kelly

14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Williams, Margaret Anne

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Williams, Marshall D.

14-45-108

Marshall D. Williams Jul 1990, Apr 2005

Photo published in: "Word from the Junction", Manassas Newsletter, 1983-2007 (RELIC Mag WOR)

Published in Newsletter

Williams, Marshall Downing Rev.

14-90-038

Rev. Marshall Downing Williams of the First Baptist Church

"Manassas, Postcard History Series" by Lisa Sievel-Otten (RELIC 975.52734 Sie) p. 33

Published in Book

Williams, P. D., Captain

14-86-22

Captain P. D. Wiliams

PWC Civil War Honor Roll; Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Williams, Paul

14-38-108

Group of boys including Edward Conner, Paul Williams, Herman Lunsford, Bruce Hynson, Paul Bryant, Ellis Cornwell, Floyd Bryant, Emmett Rice, Emmett Cather, Martin Rice, Herman Bryant, Gilbert Merchant, Thornton Cornwell and Jack Lyon Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x4, p.78

Williams, Pearl Heflin

14-03-393

Occoquan High School class of 1945 Reunion

"Potomac News" July 13, 1982, p. 45

Published in Book

Williams, Peter T., Sergeant

14-86-07

1982

Sergeant Peter T. Williams

PWC Civil War Honor Roll: Manassas Journal, 20 Oct 1905

Newspaper

Williams, Phillip D.

13-02-41

Phillip D. Williams, Co. A, 4th VA Calvary Capt. Was killed in 1863 at Raccoon Ford [sketch]

Filed in "Civil War Soldiers" folder in The Manassas Museum photography archives. Contact Curator, Manassas Museum System (703-368-1873) for an appointment to view reproductions of original cards.

Xerox copy

Williams, R. 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

1970 Xerox copy

Williams, Reverend Marshall D.

14-38-162

Reverend Marshall D. Wiliams of the First Baptist Church

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 2X2, p.117

Williams' Ordinary 14-25-021

Williams' Ordinary, dumfries

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 30 Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Williams' Ordinary

14-34-053

Stage Coach Inn, once known as Williams' Ordinary, later as Love's Tavern

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 2x2, p.49 q.v.

Willingham, Gary (Mr.)

14-65-075

Mr. Gary Willingham

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "History Section", p.7)

Newspaper

Willoughby Tebbs house

14-22-094

Willoughby Tebbs house in ruins

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8; Page:90

Willow Green 14-25-168

Willow Green, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 122

Published in Book

Willow Green 14-34-124

Willow Green, view of house and out building

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x4, p.125, q.v.

Willow Green 14-03-220

Willow Green pile of rubble after house demolished.

Photo Prints - 8.5 x 11 Color 13 March 2012

Willow Green 14-03-221

Willow Green Granary/Distillery

Photo Prints - 8.5 x 11 Color 13 March 2012

Willow Green 14-03-223

Willow Green, Wheeler property

There are approx. 93 photos taken by Ron Turner. Disc. #28 in the RELIC notebook.

Compact Disc (CD)

Willow Green 14-88-083

Willow Green AKA Wheeler House

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Willow Green Distillery 14-25-169

Willow Green Distillery, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 123

Published in Book

Willow Green Distillery 14-88-074

Willow Green Distillery

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Willow Green Granary, Manassas 07-09-181

Willow Green Granary, Manassas

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 22 Jul 1997

Willow Green House & Farm, Manassas (Part 1) 07-09-109

Willow Green House & Farm, Manassas (Part 1)

4-photos

Wheeler

Photo Prints - 4x6

Willow Green House & Farm, Manassas (Part 2) 07-09-110

Willow Green House & Farm, Manassas (Part 2)

5-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 914

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Willowgreen 14-47-024

Willowgreen

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 34

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Wilson, Achilles (Relief Telegrapher)

14-59-06

Southern Railway employees at Manassas posing at passenger depot. [same photo as No. 14-60-02]

"Railroading on the Washington Division", E. R. Conner, III (RELIC 385.09755 Con), p. 139

Published in Book ca. 1928

Wilson, Archilles 14-38-058

Manassas Railroad Depot with Oscar Hudson, John Maloney, Achilles Wilson, Thomas W. Howard, Bernard Trimmer, J.

Raymond McCuen, Watt Merchant, G. Walker Merchant, Claude Hixson and Rixey Embrey

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 5x5, p. 47

Wilson, Don 14-32-525

Don Wilson at Union Church, 18 June 2011

July 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wilson, Edward 14-10-05

The plantation old house at Enfield; home of Lieutenant Joseph Parker & Edward Wilson; also known as Graham Place Photo copy from "A Virginia Scene or Life in Old Prince William" (RELIC 975.527 EWE) in RELIC Locked case.

Xerox copy

Wilson, Ellen 14-66-070

The Haymarket Woman's Club participating in a countywide anti-litter project.

September 2011, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Wilson's Raid map 11-01-02

Wilson's Raid on Lee's Railroads [map]

Мар

Transparencies - 8-1/2 x 11

Winchester Concrete Products
Winchester Concrete Products

14-65-244

1940

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.10)
Newspaper

Windemere 14-03-334

Windemere

Photo Prints - 4x5

Windemere 14-89-012

Windemere, exterior and interior views on Annaburg estate.

"The Shortest Dynasty 1837-1947" by Michael Gaines (RELIC 929.2 Portner Gai) p.196

Published in Book

Windmill 14-39-18

Windmill and water tank

Photo published in "Count the Ties to Manassas" (RELIC 975.52734 Cou),6x8 p. 84

Wine, C. H. 14-23-244

Bill Wood, William Martin, Floyd Bryant, LeonardP utnam and C. H. Wine giving militry salute

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 129

Published in Book

Wine, C. H. 14-03-059

C. H. Wine

"The Manassas Journal" 21 Sept 1931 and 24 Sept. 1931 p. 9

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Wine, Gladys 14-23-026

Wedding party of George Schultz and Beula Kincheloe with Dr. & Mrs. Small, Mr. Young, Viola D. Proffitt, Mabel Kincheloe, Clifford B. Bear Sr., O. P. Waters Jr, Virginia Conner and Gladys Wine

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 13

Published in Book

Wine, Louise 14-13-018

4-H Club picnic at Davis Beach with Thelma Miller (Hayfield Club), Ellen Waters (Dumfries Club) and Louise Wine (Woodbine Club)

Photo No.: CUL0120 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 11 Jul 1941

Winery, La Grange 14-66-005

Manor house, winery at La Grange

Sep 2010, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Wines, James 08-06-039

Beverley Mill, James Wines and one piece mill wheel

H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 May 20, 1977

Wines, James 14-20-004

James Wines

Photo published in "Home Place Prince William County"; (RELIC 975.5273 HOM); photo size: 4x6; Page: 16

Wines, James 14-44-19

James Wines, p. 100

Photo published in "Prince William County Historical Commission Disappearing Towns Project" April 2006 (RELIC 975.527 Pri)
Published in Book

Wines, Virginia 14-43-02

St. Paul's Sunday School Class

Photo published in "St. Paul's Episcpal Church Haymarket, Virginia" (RELIC 975.52732StP)

Published in Book 1932

Wines, Walter 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Winfield, Scott 14-65-172

Members o9f the Prince William Board of Supervisors

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section, p.1)
Newspaper

Winfield, Scott 14-65-181

Prince William County Board of Supervisors in Work Session

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Government Section", p.6)

Newspaper

Winfield, Supervisor C. Scott 02-02-01

Prince William County Supervisor C. Scott Winfield, left; Robert W. Alvey, center with County Executive Secretary N. C. Sharp at the Annual Meeting of the Metropolitan Washington Council of Governments.

Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Winfield, Supervisor C, Scott 02-10-25

Mr. Winfield sitting at desk

Photo Prints - 4x5

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Winfield, Supervisor C. Scott 04-01-36

Scott Winfield

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [9-26-80 p. A10]

Other Media

Winfield, Supervisor C. Scott 02-10-27

Mr. Winfield sitting at desk

Photo Prints - 4x5

Winfield, Supervisor C. Scott 02-10-29

Mr. Winfiled sitting at desk

Photo Prints - 4x5

Winfield, Supervisor C. Scott 04-01-36A

Scott Winfield

Original of photo no. 04-01-36

Photo Prints - 6x8

Winfree, Lillian 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Winkle, Valerie Van 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Winslow, Madelyn "Mickey" 14-32-581

Madelyn "Mickey" Winslow and Bill Wade

November 2013, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter Aug. 13, 2007

Winslow, Mickey 14-32-320

Bill [Wade]with Mickey Winslow, artist, who made the pen/ink drawings for him

September 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Winterham 14-26-096

Winterham

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 207

Published in Book

Winterham 14-26-134

Winterham - Country Accents

Photo published in "Haymarket: A Town in Transition" (RELIC 975.52732 HAY); photo size: 2x3; Page: 281

Published in Book

Winterham 14-42-13

Winterham was called Delco House, home of Dr. Payne

Photo published in "Haymarket Virginia" 2006 Calendar (RELIC 975.52732HAY)

Winterham 14-66-231

Winderham

April 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Winterham 14-66-233

Winterham, interior view of parlor

April 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Winterham 14-66-234

Winterham outbuilding

April 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Winterham 14-66-235

Winterham, eastern elevation

April 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 2004

Winterham 14-66-236

Winterham guesthouse

April 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Wise, Theresa Ann 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Wissinger, L. D. 14-76-05

Donald Kline and Asstant County Agent L. D. Wissinger

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.9

Published in Book

Witt, Sally 14-78-25

Antioch Baptist Church Members (Ref., p.23)

Antioch Baptist Church, A Celebration of the History and the People (RELIC 975.5273 Ant)

Published in Book August 2012

Wife, Clyde 14-32-016

Clyde Wolfe

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wodbridge Realty 14-65-170

Woodbridge Realty

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2, p.8)

, Newspaper

Wolf, John F. 14-32-034

Featured Historical Building home of John F. Wolf, early to mid-1800s.

December 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolf, Thelma 14-38-132

Eastern College women athletes with Jack Morgan, Thelma Wolfe, Thelma Bell, Lucille Dorough, Dessie Nichols and Viola

Sarles.

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.94

Wolfe family 14-13-151

The Mattress Projet, 1941-41. Wolfe family mattress displayed with quilt.

Photo No.: CUL0178 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1941

Wolfe Family 14-13-157

The Mattress Project being inspected by the Wolfe family.

Photo No.: CUL0177 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1940-41

Wolfe Home Brentsville 14-32-484

Brenstville Wolfe home since October 1961

November 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

07-09-212

Wolfe House, Brentsville

French Davis Store, Brentsville

ca. mid-1800

Description

Coroner Barbee & Bristow Road

John F. Wolfe House Anna & Joseph Reid House Augustus Jacobs House

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Wolfe, "Junior" 14-32-098

"Junior" Wolfe

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Benjamin Wynnett 14-32-364

Benjamin Wynnett Wolfe while a student in Brentsville School held in the former courthouse.

March 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Cary 14-32-549

Cary Wolfe and his 74 pound striped bass.

February 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Cathy 14-32-483

Hazel, Cathy, and Freddy Wolfe

November 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1978

Wolfe, Clyde 14-32-083

Clyde Wolfe

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Clyde 14-32-212

Clyde Wolfe with his grandson Jamie

June 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1977

Wolfe, Clyde W. 14-32-211

Clyde W. Wolfe

June 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Clyde W. 14-32-213

Clyde W. Wolfe

May 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Clyde W. 14-32-214

Clyde W. Wolfe and family

May 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Earle 14-32-009

Earle Wolfe

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Earle 14-03-241

Brentsville Families (Wolfes and Breedens)

Earle Wolfe, Jennings Breeden, Clyde Breeden, Ardeana "Deannie" Eanes, Morgan Breeden, Emma Wolf

"Bull Run Observer", 16 Nov 2012, p.6

Newspaper ca. 1952

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Wolfe, Emma 14-03-241

Format

Brentsville Families (Wolfes and Breedens)

Earle Wolfe, Jennings Breeden, Clyde Breeden, Ardeana "Deannie" Eanes, Morgan Breeden, Emma Wolf

"Bull Run Observer", 16 Nov 2012, p.6

Newspaper ca. 1952

Date Taken

Wolfe, Emma and Earle 14-32-204

Emma Wolfe, Morgan Breeden, Ardena Eanes, Clyde Breeden, Jennings Breeden and Earle Wolfe

June 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Eugene 14-32-492

Johnnie Melvin, Galdys Wolfe, Eugene Wolfe, Joyce Keys, Mattie Whetzel, & James "Cookie" Wolfe

December 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Eugene 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Fred 14-32-236

2007 Brentsville School Reunion

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Fred 14-32-411

Brentsville School 2009 Class Reunion

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Freddy 14-32-483

Hazel, Cathy, and Freddy Wolfe

November 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1978

Wolfe, Freddy 14-32-560

Former students of Brentsville One-Room School, Freddy Wolfe, Casper Whetzel, Frank Golladay, Lucy (Bean) Hartman, Nancy

(Keys) Shelby, Gladys (Wolfe) Eanes, Frances (Keys) Duckett and Catherine (Counts) Corner

November 2012, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter October 2012

Wolfe, Freddy & Hazel 14-32-049

Freddy & Hazel Wolfe

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, George William 14-32-478

George William Wolfe plays his guitar in the front yard of the Wolfe Home

October 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1959-60

Wolfe, Gladys 14-32-063

At the Union Church Building in Brentsville, the Presbyterian congregation

March 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Gladys 14-32-302

Gladys Wolfe school photo

July 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1947-48

Indexed As:

Photo Collection Index Description

**Format** Photo No. Date Taken **Compilers Notes** 

Wolfe, Gladys 14-32-400

Brentsville Girl Scout Picnic down at Seymours Island

August 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1943

Wolfe, Gladys 14-32-492

Johnnie Melvin, Galdys Wolfe, Eugene Wolfe, Joyce Keys, Mattie Whetzel, & James "Cookie" Wolfe

December 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Hazel 14-32-449

Cathy White and Hazel Wolfe

May 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Hazel 14-32-483

Hazel, Cathy, and Freddy Wolfe

November 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1978

Wolfe, James 14-32-008

James Wolfe

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, James "Cookie" 14-32-492

Johnnie Melvin, Galdys Wolfe, Eugene Wolfe, Joyce Keys, Mattie Whetzel, & James "Cookie" Wolfe

December 2010. Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, James & Mildred 14-32-046

James & Mildred Wolfe

February 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, John "Freddy" 14-32-014

John "Freddy" Wolfe

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, John "Freddy" 14-32-323

Students who attended the 2008 Brentsville One-Room School Reunion

October 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, John F. 14-32-096

John F. Wolfe

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, John F. 14-32-250

John F. Wolfe

November 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, John F. 14-32-256

John F. Wolfe

December 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, John F., Clyde W., Gladys L. and Emma 14-32-210

John F., Clyde W. Gladys L. Wolfe and Emma Wolfe

June 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description **Compilers Notes**  **Photo Collection Index Format** Photo No. Date Taken

Wolfe, Marie 14-23-077

John Barrett and Marie Wolfe

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 40 Published in Book

Wolfe, Marye 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School, Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

14-13-030 Wolfe, Mrs. Emma

Brentsville Home Demonstration Club with (2nd row) Mrs. Mammie Keys, unknown, Jesse Wetzel, Mrs. Troy Counts, Mrs. Cash Keys, Mrs. Ora Keys, unknown, Mrs. Emma Wolfe, Mrs. Breeden, unknown, Mrs. Hazel Steven, Mrs. Petty, unknown, Mrs.

Pedersen, Mrs. Seymore. (1st row) Helga Petersen, unknown, Anna Cornwell, Virginia Bradshaw, Louise Keys

Photo No.: CUL0129 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Wolfe, Mrs. Emma (Smith) 14-32-070

A few of Brentsville's mothers

May 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Olive 14-32-596

Olive Wolfe, schoolgirl in Brentsville c. 1924-25 May 2014 Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Olive Marye 14-32-360

Olive Marye Wolfe while a student at the Brentsville two-room school

February 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Pvt. Clyde Walton 14-32-006

Pvt. Clyde Walton Wolfe

November 2005, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Wynnett 14-32-365

Wynnett Wolfe sitting on the porch of the Willard Fogle home in Brentsville.

March 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfe, Wynnett 14-32-625

Brentsville Elementary School. Class of 1928 at the Courthouse, with two teachers

February 2016. Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC MAG Bre)

Published in Newsletter

Wolfrey, Orma Jean 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8;

Page:82

June 1949

Women's Club 14-23-202

Women's Club social event with hats

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 102

Published in Book

Women's Club, Manassas 14-38-171

Manassas Women's Club members

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x4, p.122

1946

Indexed As:

Description
Compilers Notes

Photo Collection Index
Format Photo No. Date Taken

Women's Society of Christian Service

14-36-38

Women's Society of Christian Service, 25th Anniversary Nov. 1965. Myrtle Mitchell, Helen Eagle, Olive Fisher, Elsia Haddox. Indie Coleman, Kennie Hottle, Betty Johnson, Alverda Parrish, Jessie Blakemore, Mary Compton, Effie Marshall, Lizzie Kit, Ruth Sutphin, Helen Davids Minnie Muddiman, Sara Rice, Pearl Evans.

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 1x3,p. 225

Wood family

14-81-16

Nettie and Henry Clay Wood with grandchildren

"The Tapestry of a Family; beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 18
Published in Book 1953

Wood, Betty 14-36-35

Williette Myers Sunday School Class, 1997. Florence Fisher, Florence Vetter, Iola Norris, Reba France, Betty Wood, Evelyn Strow, Kathryn Dempsey, Helen Tweeden, Mildred Greene, Betty Johnson, Buren Reese, Heather Gibson, Betty Easter, Kennie Hottle, Ruth Belenski, Sherman Johnson, Evelyn Johnson, Lynwood Caracoffe, Etith Hottle, John Hottle, Susie Lawson, Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x3, p. 141

Wood, Bill 14-23-244

Bill Wood, William Martin, Floyd Bryant, LeonardP utnam and C. H. Wine giving militry salute

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 129
Published in Book

Wood, Bill 14-23-295

Mrs. J. P. Davenport, Mrs. Richard C. Haydon Jr., Bill Wood and Floyd Bryant

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 149
Published in Book

Wood, Clark Rev. 14-22-083

Bethel Church Vacation Bible School 1949.

Photo published in "Prince William County; A Pictorial History" by D'Anne Evans; (RELIC 975.527 EVA); photo size: 6x8; Page:82

June 1949

Wood, Cornelia 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986 Photo Prints - 9x24

Wood, Doris 14-80

Lightner family and related names: Ray, Hall, Jamison, Seay, Norman, Burgess, Corder, Park, Montanino, Mulholland, Sullivan, Milliken, Ferguson, Walker, Tommy Robinson, Martha & Roy Hogan, Anne Utterback, The Bradleys, Pastor Taylor, Mr. Grimsley, Rob Walker, Kay Piercy, Doris Wood, Louis Field, Fanny Leach, Nimrod M Green. Also Haymarket Elementary School and High School and Bonnie Brae Farm

"Remembering the Way it Was: Bonnie Brae Farm" (RELIC 929.2 Lightner Jam)

Published in Book

Wood, Glen 14-81-18

Glen Wood

"The Tapestry of a Family; beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 19
Published in Book 1940s

Wood, Herman 14-81-17

Herman Wood

"The Tapestry of a Family; beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 19
Published in Book
1940s

Wood, John 04-01-54

Osbourn School Graduation Class of 1947 (48 members and their teachers)

Other Media

Wood, John 14-03-364

Al Kline, John Wood, Denzel Elkins and Arthur Carter, Barbershoppers Potomac Leisure, Jan. 26, 1973, p. 11

Published in Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Wood, John map

14-48-07

John Wood's 1820 Map of Prince William County

Photo published in: "2008 Calendar", Historic Preservation Division, Prince William County Department of Public Works (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Wood, Mrs. W. R.

14-13-009

County Tailoring School with Mrs. O. D. Waters (Manassas Leader), Mrs. W. R. Wood (Woodbridge), Mrs. Goldie Browner (Dumfries), Mrs. Dewey Shaffer (Woodbridge), Mrs. William Pearson (Manassas)

Photo No.: CUL0155 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) Mar 1941

Wood, Nettie

14-81-15

Nettie Wood, age 90 (newspaper article)

"The Tapestry of a Family; beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 17
Published in Book

Wood, Nettie and Henry Clay

14-81-13

Nettie and Henry Clay Wood

"The Tapestry of a Family; beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 15
Published in Book

Wood, Phoebe

14-36-08

Phoebe Wood, June 5, 1926

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 2x3, p. 63

Wood, Robert 14-66-196

Robert Wood

August 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Wood, Robert

14-81-19

Robert Wood

"The Tapestry of a Family; beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 19
Published in Book

Wood, T. Caly

14-91-022

T. Clay Wood, Brentsville District of the School Board

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Feb. 1969, p. 9

Published in Magazine

Wood, T. Clay

14-03-159

The Supervisors worked closely with school officials in '58

Journal Messenger, 15 Jan 1959, p. A-8

Newspaper

Wood, T. Clay

14-82-10

T. Clay Wood, Member of the Board of County Supervisors

"The Courthouse Commentary Newsletter" (RELIC Mag Cou)

Published in Newsletter April 1979

Wood, T. Clay

14-03-392

Prince William County School Board; John Pattie, John M. Oleyar, Marion W. Dickens, T. Clay wWod, Stuart M. Beville, Richard C. Hayden, Edith Latham and F. M. Lynn.

Published in "Jay Dee Yearbook" 1962. p. 4 (ask at RELIC Desk for more information)

Published in Book 1962

Wood, Vernon

14-66-194

Barter Post on Lee Highway owned by Vernon Wood. August 2013, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description Photo Collection Index

Format Photo No. Date Taken

Wood, Waddy B.

**Compilers Notes** 

14-25-149

Waddy B. Wood House, Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 108

Published in Book

Wood, William Brice

14-81-12

14-23-192

William Brice Wood

"The Tapestry of a Family; beginnings and endings" by Winifred Elizabeth (Swank) Wood (RELIC 929.2 Swank Woo) p. 15

Published in Book

Wood, Zaye

Osbourn High School's Girls Basketball Team

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Woodall, Nancy 14-03-405

Nancy Woodall Leaves Library Journal Messenger, July 7, 1966, 1A

Published in Newspaper

Woodard, Lynda Frances

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

**Woodbine Baptist Cemetery** 

16-01-103

Woodbine Baptist Cemetery (4 Photos)

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

**Woodbine Baptist Church** 

14-23-217

Woodbine Baptist Church Bible School group

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 4x7; Page: 113

Published in Book 1949

**Woodbine Baptist Church** 

14-25-077

Woodbine Baptist Church, Independent Hill

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 68

Published in Book

Woodbine Baptist Church, Independence Hill

07-09-154

Woodbine Baptist Church, Independence Hill ca. 1873

Photo Prints - 4x6

2003

Woodbine School

14-23-232

Peggy Posey and Louise Cornwel I in ront of old Woodbine School

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 121

Published in Book

**Woodbine School** 

14-23-235

Zella Cornwell with 1st grade class of Woodbine in 1957

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 122

Published in Book 1957

Woodbine School 14-37-58

The fourth Woodbine Schoolhouse, built in 1953, today serves as a county school for pre-schoolers with special needs.

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 187

Woodbine School 14-37-59

The third Woodbine Schoolhouse

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 1x3, p. 188

Woodbine School 14-41-12

Woodbine School

Collection of 5 photographs

1900

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes	Format	Photo No.	Date Taken
Voodbridge		01-19-16	
Aerial view of countryside, "Wood	bridge"		
	Slides		July 1978
<b>N</b> oodbridge		01-19-17	
Three smokestacks			
	Slides		July 1978
<b>W</b> oodbridge		04-01-25	
Woodbridge Elementary School			
Potomac News, Series "The Way	it Was", [6-20-80]		
	Other Media		
Woodbridge		08-07-31	
Woodbridge early fire engine			
H. H. Douglas photographer			
	Slides		March 1969
<b>N</b> oodbridge		08-06-239	
Old Fire Engine, Route 1, near W	oodbridge		
Large metal truck frame in poor re		hotographer	
	Photo Prints - 3	x5 w/negative	February 24, 1969
<b>N</b> oodbridge		01-14-03	
Rippon Lodge #6 Woodbridge			
	Photo Prints - 6:	x8	
Woodbridge		14-13-097	
Bethel (Woodbridge) HDC Achiev	rement Day		
Photo No.: CUL0159 found on RE		http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu	
	Compact Disc (		Nov 1938
<b>W</b> oodbridge	. ,	14-17-34	
Old U. S. Route 1 in Woodbridge,	RF & P Railroad Stati		
Photo published in "A History of F			oto size: 3x5; page: 107
<b>Noodbridge</b>	· ,	14-23-171	3
J & J Garage in Woodbridge		17-20-17 1	
Photo published in "Prince Willian	n County: Reflections	of Our Past: (RELIC 975.527 PO	T): photo size: 3x4: Page: 86
passessa in Timos William	Published in Bo		1949
<b>N</b> oodbridge		14-03-169	
In the early 1920's U.S. 1 in Wood	dhridge was a rutted ic		
Potomac News, 12 Jan 1987, p. A			
,, p	Xerox copy		
Woodbridge Airport	1,7	14-47-040	
Woodbridge Airport (2 pictures)		17-71-V <b>7</b> V	
"Prince William County, Then & N	ow" p. 59		
Di ( ) I'' (D ) (D )		" (DELIG 075 507 D :)	

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Woodbridge Airport** 14-47-040

Woodbridge Airport, built in 1959 & closed in 1987

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 59

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

**Woodbridge Airport** 14-65-154

Woodbridge Airport

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2, p.7)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Woodbridge area 02-21-12

Unknown, aerial view of two roads intersecting in Woodbridge

Slides Sep 82

Woodbridge Baptist Church 04-01-49

Woodbridge Baptist Church

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [1-16-81 p. B4]

Other Media

Woodbridge Clay Products 02-17-42

Woodbridge Clay Products
Stacked bricks & man on fork lift

Photo Prints - 8x10

Woodbridge Clay Products 02-17-43

Woodbridge Clay Products

Stacked bricks

Photo Prints - 8x10

Woodbridge Clay Products 02-18-06

Woodbridge Clay Products - Outside block factory

Photo Prints - 8x10 1968 Annual Report

Woodbridge Clay Products 14-65-238

Woodbridge Clay Products Company

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.8)

Newspaper

Woodbridge Clay Products 14-65-239

Over 1-million bricks stored in lot of Woodbridge Clay Products yard

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.8)

Newspaper

Woodbridge Community Choir 14-91-009

Woodbridge Community Choir

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Dec. 1968, p. 8

Published in Magazine

Woodbridge Depot 14-61-10

Occoquan Passenger Station at Woodbridge

"One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC

385.06575 Gri), p. 111

Published in Book ca. 1922

Woodbridge Depot 14-61-12

Woodbridge / Occoquan passenger station, dismantled in

"One Hundred Fifty Years of History along the Richmond, Fredericksburg and Potomac Railroad", William E. Griffin, Jr. (RELIC

385.06575 Gri), p. 111

Published in Book ca. 1920

Woodbridge Farm 14-49-02

Corbin Thompson Farm House, a.k.a. Woodbridge Farm, ca. 1932

Many photo positives and negatives of the house, gardens, farm buildings of the Corbin Thompson family

Mixed

Woodbridge Farm 14-49-04

Woodbridge Farm Aerials, ca. 1936

7 photos

Photo Prints - 4x7

Woodbridge Farm 14-49-07

Woodbridge Farm (in snow) -- Trees and farm buildings

13 photos

Photo Prints - 3x4

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 927

Indexed As:
Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Woodbridge Farm Barn

14-49-15

Woodbridge Farm barn in sepia. Barn on Colvin Thompson's Farm at Woodbridge built by Arthur Thompson's crew.

Digitally scanned Prints

**Woodbridge Farm Woods** 

14-49-11

Woods near Woodbridge Farm

4 negatives

Negatives

**Woodbridge Farm Woods** 

14-49-12

Woods near Woodbridge Farm

3 photos

Photo Prints - 3x4

**Woodbridge General Transmission Service** 

14-28-137

14-03-355

Woodbridge General Transmission Service

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 73

Published in Book

Woodbridge Glass Co., Inc 14-28-063

Woodbridge Glass Co., Inc.

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 36

Published in Book 1970

1970

Woodbridge High School Graduates

Woodbridge High School Class of 1973, Group Photos

"Journal Messenger Newspaper" Special Section June 1, 1973, p. 22B - 25B

Published in Newspaper 1973

Woodbridge Little Theatre 14-28-105

Woodbridge Little Theatre, Barefoot in the Park

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 57

Published in Book 1970

Woodbridge Opticians 14-28-078

Woodbridge Opticians

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 47

Published in Book 1970

Woodbridge Railroad Station 04-01-24

Railroad Station Woodbridge

Potomac News, Series "The Way it Was", [6-13-80 p. B4]

Other Media

Woodbridge Railroad Station 14-47-041

Woodbridge Railroad Station (2 pictures) "Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 60

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Woodbridge School 14-03-035

Woodbridge School 1927/28 (about). Group of students and teachers on porch.

Photo Prints - 8x10

Woodbridge Senior High 14-28-074

Woodbridge Senior High cosmtology class and pottery class

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 44

Published in Book 1970

Woodbridge Senior High School 14-65-189

Woodbridge Senior High School

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation

Section", p.4)

Newspaper

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

**Woodbridge Shopping Center** 

14-65-142

Woodbridge Shopping Center

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Suburban Living Section 2, p.1)

Newspaper

**Woodbridge Sunset Drive-In** 

14-28-056

Woodbridge Sunset Drive-In

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 34

Published in Book 1970

Woodbridge Teen Club 14-91-028

Woodbridge Teen Club

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) Feb. 1969, p. 19 Published in Magazine

Woodbridge, Oak Trees 14-49-09

Oak Trees at Woodbridge

4 negatives

Negatives

Woodbridge, Route 1 02-07-04

Route 1, Woodbridge

Highway scene. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Woodbridge, Route 1 02-07-05

Route 1, Woodbridge

Highway scene. Jim Birchfield Photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

Woodland 08-06-122

Woodland near Haymarket

Close up view of door & surround

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 1971

Woodlawn 08-06-121

Woodlawn near Haymarket

Written on envelope is "Walnut Hill". Front view of house with gables.

Photo Prints - 3x5 June 1971

Woodlawn 08-06-123

Woodlawn near Haymarket

Rear view of house with 2nd story & gable. Kent Currie photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative June 5, 1971

Woodlawn 08-07-01

Haymarket - Woodlawn

Two story house with one-story section. H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides May 1971

Woodlawn 08-07-02

Haymarket - Woodlawn

Two story house with one-story section, close-up of front door. H. H. Douglas photographer

Slides July 1971

Woodlawn 14-25-159

Woodlawn, Haymarket

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 117

Published in Book

Woodlawn 14-66-118

Woodlawn, before and after restoration pictures. May 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Indexed As:

Description

**Compilers Notes** 

Photo Collection Index

Photo No.

Date Taken

Woodlawn 14-66-111

**Format** 

Woodlawn, Tyler home. Entry hall.

April 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Woodlawn 14-66-114

Woodlawn

April 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1960s

Woodlawn Plantation 14-91-046

Woodlawn Plantation

"Prince William Magazine" (RELIC Mag Pri) July 1969, p. 10

Published in Magazine

Woodlawn School 14-37-60

The Woodlawn School

Photo published in "Yesterday's Schools" by Lucy Phinney (RELIC 370.9755 PHI)photo size 2x2, p. 188

Woodlawn, Haymarket 14-88-116

Woodlawn, Havmarket

"History not Shared is History Lost! (pwcvabooks.comcast.net)

Published on Web Site

Woodlawn, Haymarket 07-09-016

Woodlawn, Haymarket

3-photos

Photo Prints - 4x6 ca. 2000 - 2015

Woods Store 14-72-02

Woods Store, next to Mayhughs on Route 215 in Greenwich, with group of people Out of the Attic, The Gainesville Times 2012 (RELIC 975.52732 Tim), January

Published in Calendar 1918

Woods, Gary 14-03-083

Messenger Family Celebrates Newspaper's Second Anniversary

"Manassas Messenger, 29 Jun 1947, p. 1

Newspaper 1947

Woods, Paige & Gary 14-23-129

Paige Woods, Gene Wolfe Barrett, Gary Woods & Jack Barrett at Sunny Brook Farm.

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 64

Published in Book

Woods, R. 14-23-191

Osbourn Football Team, 1951-52

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 97

Published in Book

Woodside Family 14-23-173

Family group of Ingram and Woodside families

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 88

Published in Book

Woodside home 14-84-10

Home of Nina and Bryron Woodside [10 photos of the house and out buildings]

Photo Prints - 4x6 abt 2000

Woodside, Billie 14-23-132

Billie Woodside at Woodside Homestead

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 66

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Woodside, Byron & Merilyn

14-23-131

Byron & Merilyn Woodside

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 66
Published in Book

Woodside, Byron D., Bertha T. & Georgette

14-23-255

Byron D. Woodside, Bertha T. Woodside, Mr. Gadsby and Georgette Widside

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 134

Published in Book

Woodside, Margaret

14-54-97

Margaret woodside

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Woody, James Gilbert

14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

**Woodyard Family** 

14-23-151

James Woodyard & Carole Garman Wedding Party at Church of God on Fairview Ave., Manassas

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 75

Published in Book 03 Apr 1959

Woodyard, Carole Garman

14-23-229

Carole Garman Woodyard with ringer washer

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 120

Published in Book

Woodyard, Doris Jean

14-13-017

4-H Club picnic at Davis Beach with Joyce Leach (Greenwich Club), Doris Jean Woodyard (Occoquan Club) and Betty Anne

Blakeman (Manassas Club)

Photo No.: CUL0123 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://Imagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD)

Woodyard, Elwood Mr. and Mrs.

14-03-319

Mr. and Mrs. Elwood Woodyard, 50th anniversary.

The Journal Messenger, 21 Oct. 1985 p. A7

Xerox copy

1985

11 Jul 1941

1930s/40s

Woodyard, Mr. 14-66-252

Southern Railway workers: Mr. Woodyard, James King, Aubrey King and Charlie Crouch

July 2014 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Woolfended, Walter

14-63-14

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book 1905

**Woolfenden Family** 

14-63-05

Woolfenden Family: Thomas, Sr., Thomas, Jr., Karl, Anna, Kenneth. Jack, Mabel, Joseph, and Julia.

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.3

Published in Book

Woolfenden, Anna

14-63-14

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book 1905

Woolfenden, Anna

14-63-52

Lee Abel, Anna Woolfenden, Charles Linton, Hattie Abel

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.208

Published in Book

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:

Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Woolfenden, Anna

14-63-54

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.210
Published in Book

Woolfenden, Anna & Karl

Anna Woolfenden

14-63-36

Anna & kark Woolfenden

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.200 Published in Book

Woolfenden, Belle

14-63-10

Belle Woolfenden

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.5 Published in Book

Woolfenden, Bertha

14-63-28

Bertha kneeling between Isabelle and Raymond's graves at Belle Haven "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.62 Published in Book

Woolfenden, Bertha

14-63-41

Woolfenden Group Photo

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.202
Published in Book

Woolfenden, Bertha

14-63-56

Watler, Bertha & karl Woolfenden

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.210 Published in Book

Woolfenden, Bertha & Raymond

14-63-27

Bertha & Raymond Woolfenden taking flowers to Belle Haven "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.62 Published in Book

Woolfenden, Cline & husband

14-63-58

Believed to be Cline Woolfenden and husband on their wedding day "Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.210 Published in Book

Woolfenden, Hattie & Ray

14-63-21

Hattie & Ray [Woolfenden]

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.59 Published in Book

Woolfenden, Isabelle & Thomas, Sr.

14-63-48

Isabelle & Thomas Woolfenden, Sr.

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.203 Published in Book

Woolfenden, Joe

14-63-26

Joe Woolfenden

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.61 Published in Book

Woolfenden, Julia

14-63-40

14-63-55

Julia Woolfenden

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.201 Published in Book

1932

Woolfenden, Julia

Luck Family

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.210 Published in Book

# Prince William Public Library System Photo Collection Index

Indexed As:
Description

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Woolfenden, Karl

14-63-14

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book

1905

Woolfenden, karl

Watler, Bertha & karl Woolfenden

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.210

Published in Book

Woolfenden, Karl

14-63-59

14-63-56

Kark Woolfenden & Baby Raymond Woolfenden, Sr.

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.212

Published in Book

Woolfenden, kenneth

14-63-41

Woolfenden Group Photo

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.202 Published in Book

Woolfenden, Mabel Agnes

14-63-06

Mabel Agnes and Thomas Jackson Woolfenden

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.3

Published in Book

Woolfenden, Ray, Sr.

14-63-46

Ray Woolfenden, Sr.

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.202

Published in Book

Woolfenden, Raymond M.

14-63-14

14-63-15

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book

1905

Woolfenden, Raymond M.

Raymond M. Woolfenden

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.57

Published in Book

Woolfenden, Raymond, Sr.

14-63-31

Raymond Woolfenden, Sr.

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.67

Published in Book

1919

Woolfenden, Raymond, Sr.

14-63-59

Kark Woolfenden & Baby Raymond Woolfenden, Sr.

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.212 Published in Book

Woolfenden, Raymond, Sr.

14-63-60

Raymond Woolfenden, Sr.

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.216 Published in Book

Woolfenden, Thomas & Belle

14-63-43

Thomas & Belle Woolfenden

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.202 Published in Book

Woolfenden, Thomas J., Jr.

14-63-22

Thomas J. Woolfenden, Jr. & Viola Carter

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.60 Published in Book

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Woolfenden, Thomas J., Sr.

14-63-04

Thomas J. Woolfenden, Sr.

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.2

Published in Book

Woolfenden, Thomas Jackson

14-63-06

Mabel Agnes and Thomas Jackson Woolfenden

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.3

Published in Book

Woolfenden, Thomas Jr. & Pocahontas

14-63-34

Pocahontas (Lynn) & Thomas Woolfenden, Jr.

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.200

Published in Book

Woolfenden, Thomas, Jr.

14-63-30

Thomas Woolfenden, Jr. on his farm in Kapp, VA.

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.68

Published in Book

1930

Woolfenden, Thomas, Sr.

14-63-41

Woolfenden Group Photo

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.202

Published in Book

Woolfenden, Thomas, Sr., house

14-63-16

Thomas Woolfenden, Sr. House, Belle Haven Farm, Kopp, VA with Raymond Woolfenden, Sr. in yard.

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.57

Published in Book

Woolfenden, Walter

14-63-56

Watler, Bertha & karl Woolfenden

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.210

Published in Book

Woolfender, Julia

14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

**Woolfrey Family** 

14-32-496

The Woolfrey Family with Santa

January 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Woolsey

14-14-24

"The Retreat/The Shelter" (Woolsey), Haymarket vicinity

Fiche 84 Also available on the Library of Congress Web site for Historic American Buildings Survey

Micro Fiche

Woolworth's

14-65-196

Woolworth's at Manassas Shopping Center

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Education & Recreation

Section", p.6)

Newspaper

**Wooly Booly Farm** 

14-32-109

Wooly Booly Farm (previously known as Clover Springs Farm), home of Michael & Barbary Janey July 2006. Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Workman, Justin E.

14-70-008

Prince William County Criminal Justice Academy Basic Law Enforcement 29th Session graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Description

Indexed As:

Description

**Photo Collection Index** 

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Worley, Eugene 14-23-214

Manassas JournalMmessenger's contest

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 112

Published in Book

Worley, Eugene 14-35-054

Mayor Harry P. Davis and the 1963 Council. Orrin Kline, Harry Parrish, Stewart Vetter, Garnett Carpenter, James Payne, Robert

Byrd and Eugene Worley

Photo published in "Manassas, Virginia 1873-1973 by Catherine T. Simmons (RELIC 975-52734 SIM) photo size 2x3, p. 100

Worley, Eugene 14-38-180

Manassas Town Council with Orrin Kline, Mayor Davis, Harry Parrish, Stewart Vetter, Garnett Carpenter, James Payne, Robert

Byrd and Eugene Worley

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 4x5, p.128

1963

Wormeley, Ralph Randolph Adm. 14-66-319

Adm. Ralph Randolph Wormeley, 1785-1852

August 2015 Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine

Worsham, Hazel Counts 14-32-531

Counts Family

August 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Worsham, Joe 14-32-531

Counts Family

August 2011, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wrenn, Tony 08-06-001

Occoquan old house, Joyce Wilkenson, Tony Wrenn (two people looking at a porch)

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative February 24, 1969

Wrenn, Tony 08-06-233

Occoquan Bridge

Robert Vogel, Tony Wrenn, Joyce Wilkinson next to the bridge. H. H. Douglas photographer

Photo Prints - 3x5 w/negative July 24, 1969

Wright Chamberlin Memorial Presbyterian Church

Wright Chamberlin Memorial Presbyterian Church, a.k.a. Greenwood Church

Other Media

Wright Family 14-23-227

George, John and Richard Wright

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 118

Published in Book

Wright Realty 14-28-047

Wright Realty

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 32

Published in Book 1970

Wright, Alice 16-01-251-04

Alice Wright Cemetry Marker, Keys-Molair Cemetery

Photo Prints - 3x5 color

Wright, Charles 14-32-411

Brentsville School 2009 Class Reunion

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Wright, Dan 14-03-053

Sheriff Dept. Left to right standing: Dennis Colbert, Sammy Russell, E. B.Johnson, Bob Dye, Gus Davis, Jime Tassa, ?, ?, Billy Hunt, Dick Carter, ?, Tex Able, Walter Wines, Pete Allen, Bernie Wilkinson, Fred Parsels, Cliff Ddent, ?, Dan Wright, John Alvey, Ralph Shumate. Kneeling: Bob Cornell, M. E. Lunceford, Bill Barnes, ?, Wilson Garrison, John Rollins, Glen Huggins, Bob Hardesty, H. B. Stanley, Jesse Beason, R. S. Clark, Cecil Fewell, ?, Chuck Causey, Al Rollins.

Xerox copy

Wright, Dave 14-23-101

Dave Wright

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 52 Published in Book

Wright, David 14-65-241

Johnson Tool & Die Co.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.9)
Newspaper

Wright, Ed 14-63-53

Ed Wright & Pearl McKellett

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.209

Published in Book

Wright, Erma 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Wright, Frank 14-03-036

Occoquan High School 1931, pupils in front of school. List of students compiled by Doris V. Bubb, Dec 1986

Photo Prints - 9x24

Wright, Gertrude Lee (Bailey) 14-03-296

Gertrude Lee (Bailey) Wright. Born Nov 1882 died 31 Aug 1943

Photo given to RELIC by Leta Ann Peacemaker from Santa Cruz, CA 6/11/15

Digitally scanned Prints

Wright, Hannah, Ada and Mildred 14-23-086

Horn farm in the Aden area

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 44

Published in Book

Wright, Harold 14-32-107

Harold Wright

June 2006, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wright, Harold 14-32-236

2007 Brentsville School Reunion

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wright, Leah 14-63-14

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book 1905

Wright, Leona 14-32-305

Leona Wright school photo

July 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter 1943-44

Wright, Leonard 14-32-236

2007 Brentsville School Reunion

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Wright, Leonard 14-32-323

Students who attended the 2008 Brentsville One-Room School Reunion

October 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wright, Leonard 14-32-411

Brentsville School 2009 Class Reunion

October 2009, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wright, Margaret A. 14-63-01

Margaret A. Wright

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.1

Published in Book

Wright, Michelle 14-70-006

Prince William County Police Dept. Citizen Police Academy Graduates

Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Wright, Nettie (Heflin), Mrs. 14-63-14

Holmes School staff and students

"Kopp, Virginia", Raymond W. Woolfenden, Sr. (RELIC 975.5273 Wol), p.55

Published in Book 1905

Wright, Sharon Elaine 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Wright, Warren 14-32-236

2007 Brentsville School Reunion

September 2007, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wright, Warren 14-32-345

Warren Wright

November 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Wright's Buick, Inc 14-28-057

Wright' Buick, Inc

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 35

Published in Book 1970

Wyatt, Daniel Crockett 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

Wyatt, Jean 14-65-241

Johnson Tool & Die Co.

1869-1969 The Journal Messenger Centennial Edition, Manassas, VA (May 8, 1969 Supplement "Industrial Section", p.9)

Newspaper

Wyman, Lawrence Clayton 14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy 1970

Wyndham, Spercy Col. 14-66-141

Col. Spercy Wyndham

August 2012, Haymarket Lifestyles (RELIC Mag HAY)

Published in Magazine 1880s

Indexed As:

Description

Photo Collection Index

Compilers Notes Format Photo No. Date Taken

Wyson, William O. 14-13-052

William O. Wyson, Richmond

Photo No.: CUL0147 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) unknown

Yanike, Luke 14-70-007

Department of Fire & Rescue Recruit Class 2011 Prince William County Reports (RELIC MAG), Fall 2011

Published in Newsletter

Yankey, Elaine 14-32-293

Elaine (Spittle) Yankey remembers Brentsville with a smile.

July 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Yates, Wayne 14-23-206

Manassas High School basketball game

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 104

Published in Book

Yeager Family 14-54-98

William, Elizabeth and Lisa Yeager

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Yellow hospital 14-55-11

Yellow hospital (aka Conner House, Manassas Park)

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Yellow hospital 14-55-12

Yellow hospital (aka Conner House, Manassas Park)

Civil War photo

Xerox copy

Yellow Hospital, Manassas 14-75-14

"Yellow Hospital - Manassas, July 1862" shown to be Blooms house, Manassas Park, Johnston's headquarters.

Manassas Junction and The Doctor (RELIC 973.731 Nai)

Published in Book

Yellow Lantern Tea Room 14-47-050

Yellow Lantern Tea Room & Tourist Home, Woodbridge, VA

"Prince William County, Then & Now" p. 68

Photo published in: "Prince William County: Then & Now", (RELIC 975.527 Pri)

Published in Book

Yorkdale, Mrs. G. 14-13-024

Bethel Woodbridge Home Demonstration Club with Mrs. Sara Johnson, Mrs. Ethel Dawson, Mrs. R. S. Hall, Mrs. Dewey Shaffer, Mrs. Sara Wiglesworth, unknown, Mrs. Deniccoli, Mrs. Ambrose Petallet, unknown, unknown, unknown, Mrs. Ethel Arnold, Mrs.

Willie Marshall, Mrs. Hannah Thompson, Mrs. Riley, Mrs. G. Yorkdale, Miss Allice Webb, agent.

Photo No.: CUL0149 found on RELIC CD or on www at http://lmagebase.lib.vt.edu

Compact Disc (CD) 1938

Yorkshire 14-34-082

Yorkshire

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x6, p.82, g.v.

Yorkshire 14-34-083

The barn at Yorkshire

Photo published in "This Was Prince William", 1978 edition (RELIC 975.527RAT); photo size 3x3, p.82, q.v.

Yorkshire Barn 14-25-199

McLean (Yorkshire)Barn, Yorkshire (site)

Photo published in "Prince William County; Past to Preserve (RELIC 975.527 PRI); photo size: 2x3; Page: 141

Published in Book

Indexed As:

Description

# Photo Collection Index

Compilers NotesFormatPhoto No.Date Taken

Yorkshire Market

14-28-083

Yorkshire Market

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 48

Published in Book

1970

**Yorkshire Supply** 

14-28-120

Yorkshire Supply

Photo published in "Prince William County Virginia" (RELIC 975.527PRI); photo size: 3 x 5, page 63

Published in Book

1970

Yorkshire Volunteer Fire Dept.

07-03-02

Yorkshire Volunteer Fire Dept. on Rt. 28 Mailboxes - Yorkshire between Centreville and Manassas Letter dated Nov. 13, 1992 from Fairfax Co. Public Library indicating photograph was donated by the photographer

Photo Prints - 8x10

May 1957

Young, Billy

14-76-37

Billy Young, son of William Young and nephew of Charles Young takes a brief rest in the hay.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.84

Published in Book

Young, Boykin

14-64-105

Rev. Boykin Young, Pastor of Mt. Pleasant Baptist Church, Gainesville

"A Beacon for the Wanderer, A Refuge for the Troubled, A Hope of Posterity" Olive Branch Baptist Church, Haymarket (RELIC 975.52732), p. 27

Published in Book

Young, Harvey A.

14-76-14

Harvey A. Young with his Guernsey bull.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.30

Published in Book

Young, Howard P.

14-38-174

U.S. Mail Parcel Post horse & Wagon with Howard P. Young

Photo published in "Manassas, A Place of Passages" (RELIC 975.52734 MUL)photo size 3x5, p.124

1915

Young, John

14-32-278

Graduation, Prince William Academy, 1899 in front of St. James Episcopal Church, Brentsville

April 2008, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

1898

Young, L. D.

14-77-01

Prince William County Police Department (42-head shots)

Xerox copy

1970

Young, Mr.

14-23-026

Wedding party of George Schultz and Beula Kincheloe with Dr. & Mrs. Small, Mr. Young, Viola D. Proffitt, Mabel Kincheloe, Clifford B. Bear Sr., O. P. Waters Jr, Virginia Conner and Gladys Wine

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 13
Published in Book

Young, William

14-76-41

William Young making his rounds at the fairgrounds.

Published in "Prince William County Fair", (RELIC 975.527 Lad), p.107

Published in Book

Yowell, Clyde R. (engineer of lead engine)

14-03-002

Southern Railway System Trainmen group photo. Pictured rear I. to r.: S. C. Curtin; H. D. Hansbrough; Art Brown (of WOL); front I. to r.: Clyde R. Yowell; Thomas S. Hunter; Russ Hodges (of WOL).

Group of four trainmen who brought the body of Franklin D. Roosevelt to Washington from Warm Springs, GA being interviewed by two announcers on WOL Radio. Photo donated by Martin R. Runaldue who worked with the trainmen but is not shown in the photo.

Digitally scanned

April 14, 1945

Indexed As:
Description

Photo Collection Index

 Compilers Notes
 Format
 Photo No.
 Date Taken

Zack, Shirley 14-54-99

Shirley Zack

Photo published in: "Picture Album, Sudley Methodist Church, 1985", (RELIC 975.5273 Sud)

Published in Book

Zalanka, E. J. 14-23-112

Quantico Masonic Lodge officers in 1934

Photo published in "Prince William County; Reflections of Our Past; (RELIC 975.527 POT); photo size: 3x4; Page: 57

Published in Book

Zebedee Church 14-36-06

Grace Methodist Episcopal Church, South (Zebedee Church), 1890-1929

Photo published in "By Grace We are Saved" (RELIC 975.52734 By) photo size 3x4, p. 46

Zinman, Barbara 14-32-487

Barbara Ziman with Mike Riley and the cooking students in Hasilip/Hall Farmhouse.

December 2010, Brentsville Neighbors (RELIC Mag BRE)

Published in Newsletter

Zwicker, Linda 14-03-433

Graduates listed at Gar-Field High School. Published in Journal Messenger, 27 May 1965, p.6B

Group photos of graduates (names not linked to individuals in the photo)

Published in Newspaper May 1965

10/25/2021 RELIC / CENTRAL LIBRARY Page 940